TO:	District School Superintendents School Principals Music Supervisors and District Contacts
FROM:	Jeanne W. Reynolds President, Florida School Music Association

- DATE: September 27, 2001
- SUBJECT: 2000-01 State Music Performance Assessment Report

Please find enclosed the 2000-01 Statewide Music Performance Assessment Report. It includes information on all public and private schools that participated in Florida School Music Association sanctioned district and state Music Performance Assessments during the 2000-01 school year. The report is arranged by school district in alphabetical order. The following page includes a brief explanation of the various codes and terms used in this report.

This is the first year that this report has been published. We would appreciate any comments or suggestions that you feel would make the report more valuable to you. Also, if you find any errors in this report please bring them to our attention. If you or your music director has any questions concerning membership in FSMA or participation in our sanctioned music performance assessments and other events please contact James Perry, FSMA's Executive Director at (800) 301-3632 or (850) 878-6844 or by email at jamesperry@flmusiced.org.

### ABOUT THE FLORIDA SCHOOL MUSIC ASSOCIATION

The Florida School Music Association (FSMA) was created when the Florida High School Activities Association (FHSAA) was redefined in Florida Statute to the governance of school athletic events only. That change eliminated any oversight of music interscholastic activities. Recognizing that such a void would be filled, perhaps by some entity whose main focus was not music education, state leaders from the Department of Education (DOE), Florida Music Educators' Association (FMEA), and the component associations that sponsoring student activities - Florida Bandmasters' Association (FBA), Florida Orchestra Association (FOA), and Florida Vocal Association (FVA) - moved to create such an association. The first year of operation for FSMA was 1998-99.

The Florida School Music Association (FSMA) coordinates and oversees all interscholastic music activities in the state of Florida. FSMA membership is required for schools that wish to participate in state sanctioned interscholastic music activities. FSMA sanctions the Florida Bandmaster's Association (FBA), the Florida Orchestra Association (FOA), and the Florida Vocal Association (FVA) to sponsor District and State Music Performance Assessments for bands, orchestras, and choruses in Florida high schools, junior high schools, and middle schools. FSMA also sanctions student participation in the All-State performing ensembles sponsored by the Florida Music Educators' Association (FMEA). The mission of FSMA is to ensure that member schools have safe, consistent, high-quality, educationally challenging and fiscally sound music events to expand the musicianship and skills of their students and teachers.

The FSMA Board of Directors has representation from the Florida Association of District School Superintendents, the Florida Association of School Administrators, the Florida Association of Secondary School Principals, the Florida Association of Elementary and Middle School Principals, the Florida School Board Association, the Florida Music Educators' Association, the Non-Public School Advisory Council, the Florida Parent Education Association, the Florida Department of Education, and the associations that conduct music performance assessments.

## **EXPLANATION OF TERMS USED IN THE STATE MUSIC REPORT**

#### **Music Performance Assessment**

An MPA is a major assessment event for secondary music programs in which a musical performance is evaluated on specific criteria. The assessments are held annually for marching bands, concert large ensembles (band, chorus, orchestra), and solosensembles. Together with other criteria (see Models and Tools for Building a Quality Music Program, FSMA publication), the music performance assessments may give a significant measure of the success of a music program on a campus.

Such assessments are held on a district (local area) and state levels for high school performing groups. There is no state level assessment for middle or junior high.

#### Statistics presented

The numbers associated with each event represent the number of student participants reported to FSMA by component association district chairpersons. While the number is not indicative of program enrollment, it does show the level of activity within a program.

#### Adjudication

With minor exceptions, each large ensemble MPA event has four adjudicators (judges). Adjudicators are master music teachers selected on the basis of experience and successful teaching. Beginning with the 2001-02 school year at least one adjudicator in each MPA event must be certified according to FSMA rules, in addition to meeting the requirements defined by the component music associations.

For Solo-Ensemble MPA events, a single adjudicator evaluates individual students and small ensembles.

#### Date

Date on which the MPA was held.

#### **Final Score**

Possible ratings are: Superior, Excellent, Good, Fair, and Poor (see below).

- "NS" is the abbreviation for "No Show" and indicates the performing organization registered for the event, but did not arrive to participate.
- "Disqualified" means that the performing organization did not follow the rules established for the assessment event in some respect.
- "Comments Only (CO)". New directors or new performing organizations sometimes choose to receive comments only to assist their students in improving their skills. Each music association has rules regarding how often and under what conditions a performing organization may request a performance for "comments only."

#### ID

An identifier for the MPA event in the FSMA database

#### Ratings

Following are the descriptors for the ratings used by adjudicators to assess the performances, which are compiled to form the "Final Score." More complete information about the performance may be gained by reviewing the adjudicators' taped commentary and/or the written comment sheets.

**SUPERIOR** — The rating is comparable to the grade of "A". This rating reflects the finest conceivable performance for the event and class of participants being evaluated - worthy of the distinction of being recognized as among the very best.

**EXCELLENT** — The rating is comparable to a grade of "B". This rating reflects an unusually high level of performance in many respects, but one not worthy of the highest rating due to minor defects. Yet it is a performance of distinctive quality. The ensemble receiving this rating usually shows the results of sound fundamental training, but the performance lacks the polish and finesse to qualify for a Superior rating.

**GOOD** — The rating would be comparable to a grade of "C". This rating is awarded for a good performance, but one that is not outstanding. It shows accomplishment and marked promise and potential, but is lacking in one or more essential qualities.

**FAIR** — This rating is comparable to a grade of "D", and describes a performance that shows obvious weaknesses. These MAY reflect instrumentation problems or lack of rehearsal time, but generally represents a performance that is weak or uncertain - containing numerous errors, and revealing basic flaws in most of the fundamental factors.

**POOR** — This rating indicates a performance that reveals much room for improvement. The director of such a group should reevaluate his/her methods of teaching and compare them to those of directors who achieve higher ratings with their bands.

#### School ID

A combination of the DOE School District number and the individual school's account number. In some cases, this number has been modified to meet FSMA database requirements.

#### S&E

Solo and Ensemble: an assessment for individual students and/or small groups. Adjudicator ratings for individual students or ensembles may be obtained from the school music director or from the state office of the music component sponsoring the event.

## **FSMA Board of Directors**

#### PRESIDENT

Jeanne Reynolds Pinellas County School Board 301 4th St. SW, P.O. Box 2942 Largo, FL 33779-2942 727-588-6055 Jeanne\_Reynolds@places.pcsb.org

#### PRESIDENT-ELECT

Lynda Roser Cobb Middle School 915 Hillcrest Dr. Tallahassee, FL 32308 (850) 488-3364 roserl@mail.cobb.leon.k12.fl.us

#### IMMEDIATE PAST PRESIDENT Vertis Lane

Glenridge Middle School 801 Glenridge Way Winter Park, FL 32789-6209 (407) 623-1415 Ianev@ocps.k12.fl.us

#### FLORIDA ASSOCIATION OF SCHOOL BOARDS Susan Arkin

Orange County School Board 350 White Oak Circle Maitland, FL 32751 (407) 317-3236 arkins@ocps.k12.fl.us

#### **Betsy Kaplan**

Miami-Dade School Board 1450 NE 2nd Ave. Room 700 Miami, FL 33132 (305) 995-1334 dizquierdo@sbab.dade.k12.fl.us

#### FLORIDA ASSOCIATION OF DISTRICT SCHOOL SUPERINTENDENTS Dr. Roger Dearing

Indian Řiver County Schools 1990 25th St. Vero Beach, FL 32960 (561) 564-3150 roger.dearing@indian-river.k12.fl.us

#### J. Wyman Harvard, Jr.

Suwannee County Schools 702 2nd St., NW Live Oak, FL 32060 (904) 364-2604 wharvard@suwannee.k12.fl.us

#### FLORIDA ASSOCIATION OF SECONDARY ADMINISTRATORS Doug Iscovitz

Indian Ridge Middle School 1355 Nob Hill Road Davie, FL 33324 (954) 916-0141

#### Victor Lopez

Miami Senior High School 2450 SW 1st St. Miami, FL 33135-1402 (305) 649-9800 lopezv@dadeschools.net

#### Lynda Roser

Cobb Middle School 915 Hillcrest Dr. Tallahassee, FL 32308 (850) 488-3364 roserl@mail.cobb.leon.k12.fl.us

#### Merry Ortega

Chiles High School 7200 Thomasville Rd. Tallahassee, FL 32308 (850) 488-1756 ortegam@mail.chiles.leon.k12.fl.us

#### DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION, PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Ann Tankson Sleepy Hill Middle School 2215 Sleepy Hill Road Lakeland, FL 33810 (863) 815-6577

#### Dr. Milton Threadcraft

Mandarin High School 4831 Greenland Road Jacksonville, Florida 32258 (904) 260-3911 threadcram@educationcentral.org

#### DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION, NON PUBLIC SCHOOLS David Mulder

Westminster Christian School 6855 SW 152nd Street Miami, FL 33157 (305) 233-2030 mulderd@wcsmiami.org

#### FLORIDA PARENT EDUCATION ASSOCIATION Glenda Jones

9011 Ashville Dr. Pensacola, FL 32514 (850) 477-4404

#### FLORIDA MUSIC ASSOCIATIONS REPRESENTATIVES Florida Music Educators' Association Carolyn Minear Orange County Public Schools

445 West Amelia Street Orlando, FL 32801 (407) 317-3200 ext. 2751 minearc@ocps.k12.fl.us

## Florida Bandmasters Association Rob Roadman

2801 South Kanner Highway Stuart, FL 34994-4816 (561) 879-4569 drroadman@aol.com

#### Florida Orchestra Association

Dr. Thomas Silliman 1430 Norbert Rd. NE Palm Bay, FL 32907 (321) 725-0290 drcello@aol.com

#### **Florida Vocal Association**

Daniel Compher Chamberlain High School 9401 North Boulevard Tampa, FL 33612 (813) 975-7677 ext. 217 compherdd@juno.com

#### **EX-OFFICIO MEMBERS**

DOE, Fine Arts Specialist June Hinckley 325 W. Gaines St. 444 Turlington Bldg Tallahassee, FL 32399-0400 (850) 488-6047 junehin@aol.com

#### **FBA Executive Director**

Duane Hendon P.O. Box 1028 Silver Springs, FL 34489-1028 (352) 625-9570 duanelhendon@cs.com

#### FOA Executive Director

Reginald Nicholson 3635 Loquat Ave. Coconut Grove, FL 33133-6217 (305) 529-2209 isoop@aol.com

#### FVA Executive Director Elaine McNamara

610 SE 10th St. Pompano Beach, FL 33060-9405 (954) 782-4993 emcn@mediaone.net

#### FSMA/FMEA Executive Director James Perry

207 Office Plaza Dr. Tallahassee, FL 32301 800-301-3632 jamesperry@flmusiced.org

## Contents

Baker 13
Bay 14
Bradford 17
Brevard 18
Broward 28
Calhoun
Charlotte
Citrus 45
Clay 47
Collier 50
Columbia 53
DeSoto 54
Dixie
Duval 56
Escambia 64
Flagler 67
Franklin 68
Gilchrist 69
Gulf 70
Hardee 71
Hendry 72
Hernando 73
Highlands 75
Hillsborough 77
Holmes
Indian River
Jackson
Jefferson
Lafayette
Lake 100

Leon 109
Levy
Madison115
Manatee 116
Marion 120
Martin 123
Miami-Dade 125
Monroe 148
Nassau 149
Okaloosa 151
Okeechobee 156
Orange 157
Osceola 170
Palm Beach 173
Pasco 185
Pinellas 190
Polk 200
Putnam 210
Santa Rosa211
Sarasota 215
Seminole 217
St. Johns 223
St. Lucie 225
Sumter
Suwannee 229
Taylor 230
Union 231
Volusia 232
Wakulla 237
Walton 238
Washington 239

# **STATE TOTALS**

Band Total:	142,869
Chorus Total:	74,168
Orchestra Total:	12,281
STATE TOTAL:	229,317

# ALACHUA

School: 0	10221	Schoo	Name: A.L.N	lebane Middle School	Popula	tion:	549
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Pa	rticipants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001	192	District	Band S&E	A. L. Mebane Middle School		41	
2/17/2001	204	District	Jazz Band	A. L. Mebane MS Jazz Band		20	Excellent
3/17/2001	256	District	Concert Band	A. L. Mebane MS Concert Band		49	Excellent
					Band Total:	110	
				S	CHOOL TOTAL:	110	
School: 0	10112	Schoo	Name: Abrah	am Lincoln Middle School	Popula	tion:	1024
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	- # of Pa	rticipants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001	192	District	Band S&E	Abraham Lincoln Middle School		18	
3/17/2001	256	District	Concert Band	Abraham Lincoln MS Concert Banc	ł	60	Excellent
					Band Total:	78	

Band Total: SCHOOL TOTAL:

78

School: 0	10421	Schoo	I Name: Eastsi	de High School	Popula	tion:	1597
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Pa	rticipants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	186	District	Marching Band	Eastside HS Marching Band		105	Excellent
2/17/2001	192	District	Band S&E	Eastside High School		114	
2/17/2001	204	District	Jazz Band	Eastside HS Jazz Band		17	Excellent
2/17/2001	231	District	Chorus S&E	Eastside High School		68	
3/10/2001	255	District	Concert Band	Eastside HS Concert Band 1		39	Superior
3/10/2001	255	District	Concert Band	Eastside HS Concert Band 2		42	Good
3/13/2001	352	District	Chorus	Eastside HS Chamber Singers		21	Superior
3/13/2001	352	District	Chorus	Eastside HS Women's Chorus 1		19	Excellent
3/13/2001	352	District	Chorus	Eastside HS Women's Chorus 2		22	NS
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Eastside High School		61	
5/3/2001	328	State	Concert Band	Eastside HS Concert Band		44	Excellent
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Eastside HS Chamber Singers		25	Excellent
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	Eastside High School		28	
				-	Band Total:	422	
					Chorus Total:	183	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	605	

School: 0	10431	School	Name: F. W. Bu	uchholz High School	Population:	2288
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	178	District	Marching Band	F. W. Buchholz HS Marching Band	172	Superior
2/17/2001	192	District	Band S&E	F. W. Buchholz High School	257	
2/17/2001	204	District	Jazz Band	F. W. Buchholz HS Jazz Band 1	20	Superior
2/17/2001	204	District	Jazz Band	F. W. Buchholz HS Jazz Band 2	22	Superior
2/17/2001	231	District	Chorus S&E	F. W. Buchholz High School	51	
3/10/2001	255	District	Concert Band	F. W. Buchholz HS Concert Band 1	56	Superior
3/10/2001	255	District	Concert Band	F. W. Buchholz HS Concert Band 2	58	Superior
3/10/2001	255	District	Concert Band	F. W. Buchholz HS Concert Band 3	60	Superior
3/13/2001	352	District	Chorus	F. W. Buchholz HS Advanced Women's Choru	s 20	CO
3/13/2001	352	District	Chorus	F. W. Buchholz HS Chamber Chorus	21	Superior
3/13/2001	352	District	Chorus	F. W. Buchholz HS Mixed Chorus	34	Excellent
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	F. W. Buchholz High School	68	
4/11/2001	336	State	Jazz Band	F. W. Buchholz HS Jazz Band	20	Superior

### F. W. Buchholz High School continued

5/3/2001	328	State	Concert Band	F. W. Buchholz HS Concert Band 1	56	Superior
5/3/2001	328	State	Concert Band	F. W. Buchholz HS Concert Band 2	57	Superior
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	F. W. Buchholz HS Chamber Singers	18	Excellent
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	F. W. Buchholz High School	34	
				Band Total:	846	
				Chorus Total:	178	
				SCHOOL TOTAL:	1024	

School 010481	School Name	Fort Cla	rke Middle School	Population:	1007
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of	Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participant	s Overall Assessment
2/17/2001 192	District Band	S&E	Fort Clarke Middle School	86	6
2/17/2001 204	District Jazz E	and	Fort Clarke MS Jazz Band	25	5 Excellent
3/17/2001 256	District Conce	rt Band	Fort Clarke MS Concert Band	72	2 Superior
				Band Total: 183	}
				SCHOOL TOTAL: 183	}

School 0	10151	Schoo	Name: Gaines	ville High School	Populat	ion:	1921
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Par	ticipants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	186	District	Marching Band	Gainesville HS Marching Band		114	Superior
2/17/2001	192	District	Band S&E	Gainesville High School		150	
2/17/2001	204	District	Jazz Band	Gainesville HS Jazz Band 1		18	Superior
2/17/2001	204	District	Jazz Band	Gainesville HS Jazz Band 2		21	Superior
2/17/2001	231	District	Chorus S&E	Gainesville High School		133	
3/10/2001	255	District	Concert Band	Gainesville HS Concert Band 1		57	Superior
3/10/2001	255	District	Concert Band	Gainesville HS Concert Band 2		48	Excellent
3/13/2001	352	District	Chorus	Gainesville HS Men's Chorus		48	Superior
3/13/2001	352	District	Chorus	Gainesville HS Concert Chorus		98	Superior
3/13/2001	352	District	Chorus	Gainesville HS Women's Chorus	6	106	Superior
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Gainesville High School		9	
5/3/2001	328	State	Concert Band	Gainesville HS Concert Band		56	Superior
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Gainesville HS Men's Chorus		65	Excellent
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Gainesville HS Mixed Chorus		65	Excellent
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Gainesville HS Women's Chorus	5	105	Excellent
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	Gainesville High School		62	
					Band Total:	473	
					Chorus Total:	682	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	1155	

School 010201	School Name:	Hawthorne Jr/Sr High School	Population:	651
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of Orga	anization Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000 186	District Marching	g Band Hawthorne Jr/Sr HS Marching Band	25	Superior
2/17/2001 192	District Band S&	E Hawthorne Jr/Sr High School	29	
3/10/2001 255	District Concert	Band Hawthorne Jr/Sr HS Concert Band	30	Good
			Band Total: 84	
		SCHO	OOL TOTAL: 84	

School 0	10121	School	Name: Howar	d W. Bishop Middle School	Popula	tion:	1164
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Pa	rticipants	Overall Assessmer
2/17/2001	192	District	Band S&E	Howard W. Bishop Middle School		82	
3/17/2001	256	District	Concert Band	Howard W. Bishop MS Concert Band		70	Superior
					Band Total:	152	
				SCH	IOOL TOTAL:	152	
School (	10502	School	Name: Kanap	aha Middle School	Popula	tion:	0
Assessment Date		District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Pa	rticipants	Overall Assessmen
2/17/2001	192	District	Band S&E	Kanapaha Middle School		135	
2/17/2001	204	District	Jazz Band	Kanapaha MS Jazz Band 1		19	Superior
3/17/2001	256	District	Concert Band	Kanapaha MS Concert Band		44	Superior
					Band Total:	198	
				SCH	IOOL TOTAL:	198	
School (	10261	School	Name: Newbe	erry High School	Popula	tion:	674
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Pa	rticipants	Overall Assessmen
11/4/2000	186	District	Marching Band	Newberry High School Marching Ban	d	39	Superior
2/17/2001	192	District	Band S&E	Newberry High School		42	
3/10/2001	255	District	Concert Band	Newberry HS Concert Band		31	Superior
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Newberry High School		3	
5/3/2001	328	State	Concert Band	Newberry HS Concert Band		33	Excellent
				-	Band Total:	148	
				SCH	IOOL TOTAL:	148	
School (	10591	School	Name: Oak V	iew Middle School	Popula	tion:	571
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Pa	rticipants	Overall Assessmen
2/17/2001	192	District	Band S&E	Oak View Middle School		48	
3/17/2001	256	District	Concert Band	Oak View MS Concert Band		24	Good
					Band Total:	72	
				SCH	IOOL TOTAL:	72	
School (	10333	School	Name: P.K. Yo	onge Developmental Research S	chool Popula	tion:	1036
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization		rticipants	Overall Assessmen
11/4/2000	186	District	Marching Band	P.K. Yonge Laboratory School Marchi	ng Band	30	Good
2/17/2001	192	District	Band S&E	P.K. Yonge Developmental Research	School	21	
	255	District	Concert Band	P.K. Yonge Concert Band		20	Good
3/10/2001					Band Total:	71	
3/10/2001				0.01	IOOL TOTAL:	71	
3/10/2001				5CF	IOOL IOTAL.	11	
	10271	School	Name: Santa	Fe High School	Popula		1188
School (		School District/State	Name: Santa Type of Organization		Popula		
School 0				Fe High School	Popula # of Pa	tion: Inticipants 78	
School 0 Assessment Date 11/4/2000	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Fe High School Performing Organization	Popula # of Pa	tion: Inticipants	Overall Assessmen
School 0 Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/17/2001	<sup>ال</sup> 186	District/State District	Type of Organization Marching Band	Fe High School Performing Organization Santa Fe High School Marching Band	Popula # of Pa	tion: Inticipants 78	Overall Assessmer
School 0 Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/17/2001 2/17/2001	<sup>ال</sup> 186 192	District/State District District	Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E	Fe High School Performing Organization Santa Fe High School Marching Band Santa Fe High School	Popula # of Pa	tion: rrticipants 78 108	Overall Assessmer Superior
<b>School 0</b> Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/17/2001 2/17/2001 2/17/2001	ір 186 192 204	District/State District District District	Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E Jazz Band	Fe High School Performing Organization Santa Fe High School Marching Band Santa Fe High School Santa Fe HS Jazz Band 1	Popula # of Pa	tion: Irticipants 78 108 22	Overall Assessmen Superior Superior
<b>School 0</b> Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/17/2001 2/17/2001 2/17/2001 3/10/2001	<sup>ID</sup> 186 192 204 204	District/State District District District District	Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E Jazz Band Jazz Band	Fe High School Performing Organization Santa Fe High School Marching Band Santa Fe High School Santa Fe HS Jazz Band 1 Santa Fe HS Jazz Band 2	Popula # of Pa	tion: rticipants 78 108 22 21	Overall Assessmen Superior Superior Superior
3/10/2001 School 0 Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/17/2001 2/17/2001 2/17/2001 3/10/2001 5/3/2001	ID 186 192 204 204 255	District/State District District District District District	Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E Jazz Band Jazz Band Concert Band	Fe High School Performing Organization Santa Fe High School Marching Band Santa Fe High School Santa Fe HS Jazz Band 1 Santa Fe HS Jazz Band 2 Santa Fe HS Concert Band	Popula # of Pa	tion: rticipants 78 108 22 21 67	Overall Assessmen Superior Superior Superior Superior

School 0	10471	Schoo	Name: Spring	Hill Middle School	Popul	ation:	472
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001	192	District	Band S&E	Spring Hill Middle School		5	
3/17/2001	256	District	Concert Band	Spring Hill MS Concert Band		29	Good
					Band Total:	34	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	34	
School 0	10141	Schoo	Name: Westw	ood Middle School	Popul	ation:	957
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001	192	District	Band S&E	Westwood Middle School		40	
2/17/2001	204	District	Jazz Band	Westwood MS Jazz Band		19	Excellent
3/17/2001	256	District	Concert Band	Westwood MS Concert Band		50	Superior
					Band Total:	109	·
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	109	
ALACHUA (	COUNTY	TOTALS			Band Total:	3345	
					Chorus Total:	1043	

COUNTY TOTAL:

4388

## BAKER

School 02	20012	Schoo	Name:	Baker (	County Senior High School	Populatio	on:	1182
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org	ganization	Performing Organization	# of Partici	pants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	186	District	Marchin	g Band	Baker County HS Marching Band		71	Excellent
2/17/2001	192	District	Band Sa	&E	Baker County High School		2	
3/10/2001	255	District	Concert	Band	Baker County HS Concert Band		53	Fair
					-	Band Total:	126	
					S	CHOOL TOTAL:	126	
BAKER COU		TALS				Band Total:	126	
					C	OUNTY TOTAL:	126	

## BAY

School 0	30491	Schoo		wford Mosley High School	Р	opulation:	2401
Assessment Date		District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization		# of Participants	
10/28/2000	119	District	Marching Band	A. Crawford Mosley HS Marching	g Band	183	Superior
2/8/2001	229	District	Chorus S&E	A. Crawford Mosley High School		48	
2/10/2001	191	District	Band S&E	A. Crawford Mosley High School		56	
3/8/2001	278	District	Chorus	A, Crawford Mosley HS Concert	Choir	50	Excellent
3/8/2001	278	District	Chorus	A. Crawford Mosley HS Dolphina	aires	28	Excellent
3/16/2001	253	District	Concert Band	A. Crawford Mosley HS Concert	Band 1	47	Superior
3/16/2001	253	District	Concert Band	A. Crawford Mosley HS Concert	Band 2	49	Excellent
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	A. Crawford Mosley High School		5	
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	A. Crawford Mosley High School		34	
				· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	Band Tot		
					Chorus Tot		
					SCHOOL TOTA		
School 0	30551	Schoo	I Name: Arnolo	I High School	Р	opulation:	1018
Assessment Date		District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization		# of Participants	
2/8/2001	229	District	Chorus S&E	Arnold High School		49	
2/10/2001	191	District	Band S&E	Arnold High School		13	
3/8/2001	278	District	Chorus	Arnold HS Kiononia		20	СО
3/8/2001	278	District	Chorus	Arnold HS Soundwave		22	Superior
3/16/2001	253	District	Concert Band	Arnold HS Concert Band		24	CO
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Arnold HS Marlin Soundwave		24	Excellent
							Excellent
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	Arnold High School	Dan J Tak	34	
					Band Tot		
					Chorus Tot		
					SCHOOL TOTA	AL: 184	
School 0	30061	Schoo	I Name: Bay Se	enior High School	Р	opulation:	1161
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization		# of Participants	Overall Assessment
10/28/2000	119	District	Marching Band	Bay SHS Marching Band		75	Superior
2/8/2001	229	District	Chorus S&E	Bay Senior High School		38	
2/10/2001	191	District	Band S&E	Bay Senior High School		63	
3/8/2001	278	District	Chorus	Bay SHS Concert Choir		36	Superior
3/16/2001	253	District	Concert Band	Bay Senior SHS Concert Band		58	Superior
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Bay Senior High School		17	
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Bay SHS Concert Choir		36	Excellent
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	Bay Senior High School		37	
				,	Band Tot	-	
					Chorus Tot		
					SCHOOL TOTA		
School 0	30541	Schoo	I Name: Bozen	nan Learning Center	Р	opulation:	750
Assessment Date		District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	-	•	Overall Assessment
3/16/2001	253	District	Concert Band	Bozeman Learning Center		22	CO
5, 10/2001	200	District	Control Dana	Dozonian Lourning Oonton		22 al: 22	00

				-	-			
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Pa	rticipants	Overall Assessment	
3/16/2001	253	District	Concert Band	Bozeman Learning Center		22	CO	
					Band Total:	22		
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	22		

School	030141	School Na	ame: Everitt	Middle School	Рори	lation:	918
Assessment Date	e ID	District/State T	ype of Organization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/8/2001	229	District C	Chorus S&E	Everitt Middle School		149	
2/10/2001	191	District E	Band S&E	Everitt Middle School		91	
3/8/2001	278	District C	Chorus	Everitt MS 7th/8th Grade Inclusi	on Chorus	109	Good
3/8/2001	278	District C	Chorus	Everitt MS 6th Grade Chorus		71	Excellent
3/16/2001	253	District 0	Concert Band	Everitt MS Concert Band		49	Good
					Band Total:	140	
					Chorus Total:	329	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	469	
School	030161	School Na	ame: Jinks M	/iddle School	Popu	lation:	862
Assessment Date			ype of Organization	Performing Organization	•	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/8/2001	229		Chorus S&E	Jinks Middle School		16	
2/10/2001	191		Band S&E	Jinks Middle School		64	
3/8/2001	278		Chorus	Jinks MS Treble Chorus		35	Good
3/16/2001	278		Concert Band	Jinks MS Concert Band		35 45	
3/10/2001	203	DISTINCT	Joncent Danu	JINKS WIS CONCERT BANG	Devision 1 Terral		Superior
					Band Total:	109	
					Chorus Total:	51	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	160	
School	030071	School Na	ame: Merritt	Brown Middle School	Рори	lation:	998
Assessment Date	e ID	District/State T	ype of Organization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	191	District E	Band S&E	Merritt Brown Middle School		112	
					Band Total:	112	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	112	
School	030331	School Na	ame: Mowat	Middle School	Рори	lation:	862
Assessment Date	e ID	District/State T	ype of Organization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/8/2001	229	District C	Chorus S&E	Mowat Middle School		60	
2/10/2001	191	District E	Band S&E	Mowat Middle School		35	
3/8/2001	278	District 0	Chorus	Mowat MS Concert Choir		140	Excellent
3/16/2001	253	District 0	Concert Band	Mowat MS Concert Band		41	Superior
					Band Total:	76	p
					Chorus Total:	200	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	276	
School	030301	School Na	ame: Rosen	wald Middle School	Popu	lation:	887
Assessment Date	e ID		ype of Organization	Performing Organization	-	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/8/2001	229		Chorus S&E	Rosenwald Middle School		46	
2/10/2001	191		Band S&E	Rosenwald Middle School		36	
3/8/2001	278		Chorus	Rosenwald MS Treble Chorus		27	Excellent
3/8/2001	278		Chorus	Rosenwald MS Mixed Chorus		38	Excellent
					ort Dond		
3/16/2001	253		Concert Band	Rosenwald MS 8th Grade Conc		40	Superior
3/16/2001	253	District C	Concert Band	Rosenwald MS 7th Grade Conc		26	Excellent
					Band Total:	102	
					Chorus Total: SCHOOL TOTAL:	111 213	

	)30341	Schoo	I Name: Ruther	ford High School	Popul	ation:	1941
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
10/28/2000	119	District	Marching Band	Rutherford HS Marching Band		139	Superior
2/8/2001	229	District	Chorus S&E	Rutherford High School		28	
2/10/2001	191	District	Band S&E	Rutherford High School		115	
3/8/2001	278	District	Chorus	Rutherford HS SSA		28	Superior
3/8/2001	278	District	Chorus	Rutherford HS Concert Choir		42	Superior
3/16/2001	253	District	Concert Band	Rutherford HS Concert Band 1		68	Superior
3/16/2001	253	District	Concert Band	Rutherford HS Concert Band 2		52	Superior
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Rutherford High School		5	
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Rutherford HS Treble Chorus		32	Excellent
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Rutherford HS Mixed Choir		42	Excellent
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	Rutherford High School		6	
					Band Total:	379	
					Chorus Total:	178	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	557	
School 0	30201	Schoo	I Name: Surfsic	de Middle School	Popul	ation:	1050
School (		Schoo District/State	I Name: Surfsic Type of Organization	de Middle School Performing Organization	•	ation: Participants	<b>1050</b> Overall Assessment
					•		
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	•	Participants	
Assessment Date 2/8/2001 2/10/2001	ID 229	District/State	Type of Organization Chorus S&E	Performing Organization Surfside Middle School	•	Participants 86	
Assessment Date 2/8/2001	ıd 229 191	District/State District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E	Performing Organization Surfside Middle School Surfside Middle School	•	Participants 86 35	Overall Assessment
Assessment Date 2/8/2001 2/10/2001 3/8/2001	ID 229 191 278	District/State District District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Chorus	Performing Organization Surfside Middle School Surfside Middle School Surfside MS Mixed Chorus	•	Participants 86 35 23	Overall Assessment
Assessment Date 2/8/2001 2/10/2001 3/8/2001 3/8/2001	ID 229 191 278 278	District/State District District District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Chorus Chorus	Performing Organization Surfside Middle School Surfside Middle School Surfside MS Mixed Chorus Surfside MS Treble Chorus	•	Participants 86 35 23 63	Overall Assessment Superior Excellent
Assessment Date 2/8/2001 2/10/2001 3/8/2001 3/8/2001 3/16/2001	ID 229 191 278 278 253	District/State District District District District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Chorus Chorus Concert Band	Performing Organization Surfside Middle School Surfside Middle School Surfside MS Mixed Chorus Surfside MS Treble Chorus Surfside MS Concert Band 1	•	Participants 86 35 23 63 52	Overall Assessment Superior Excellent Excellent
Assessment Date 2/8/2001 2/10/2001 3/8/2001 3/8/2001 3/16/2001	ID 229 191 278 278 253	District/State District District District District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Chorus Chorus Concert Band	Performing Organization Surfside Middle School Surfside Middle School Surfside MS Mixed Chorus Surfside MS Treble Chorus Surfside MS Concert Band 1	# of I	Participants 86 35 23 63 52 52	Overall Assessment Superior Excellent Excellent
Assessment Date 2/8/2001 2/10/2001 3/8/2001 3/8/2001 3/16/2001	ID 229 191 278 278 253	District/State District District District District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Chorus Chorus Concert Band	Performing Organization Surfside Middle School Surfside Middle School Surfside MS Mixed Chorus Surfside MS Treble Chorus Surfside MS Concert Band 1	# of I Band Total:	Participants 86 35 23 63 52 52 52 <b>139</b>	Overall Assessment Superior Excellent Excellent
Assessment Date 2/8/2001 2/10/2001 3/8/2001 3/8/2001 3/16/2001	ID 229 191 278 278 253 253	District/State District District District District District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Chorus Chorus Concert Band	Performing Organization Surfside Middle School Surfside Middle School Surfside MS Mixed Chorus Surfside MS Treble Chorus Surfside MS Concert Band 1	# of I Band Total: Chorus Total:	Participants 86 35 23 63 52 52 52 139 172	Overall Assessment Superior Excellent Excellent
Assessment Date 2/8/2001 2/10/2001 3/8/2001 3/8/2001 3/16/2001 3/16/2001	ID 229 191 278 278 253 253	District/State District District District District District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Chorus Chorus Concert Band	Performing Organization Surfside Middle School Surfside Middle School Surfside MS Mixed Chorus Surfside MS Treble Chorus Surfside MS Concert Band 1	# of Band Total: Chorus Total: SCHOOL TOTAL:	Participants 86 35 23 63 52 52 139 172 311	Overall Assessment Superior Excellent Excellent

## **BRADFORD**

School 04	40172	School	Name:	Bradfo	rd Middle School	Popula	tion:	744
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org	anization	Performing Organization	# of Pa	rticipants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001	192	District	Band S&	λE	Bradford Middle School		17	
2/17/2001	231	District	Chorus	S&E	Bradford Middle School		22	
3/13/2001	352	District	Chorus		Bradford MS Concert Chorus		60	NS
3/17/2001	256	District	Concert	Band	Bradford MS Concert Band		41	CO
						Band Total:	58	
						Chorus Total:	82	
						SCHOOL TOTAL:	140	
BRADFORD	COUNT	Y TOTALS				Band Total:	58	
						Chorus Total:	82	
						COUNTY TOTAL:	140	

## BREVARD

School 050	0141	School I	Name: Andrew	Jackson Middle School	Population:	721
Assessment Date II	D	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001 1	95	District	Band S&E	Andrew Jackson Middle School	47	,
2/17/2001 3	337	District	Orchestra S&E	Andrew Jackson Middle School	10	1
2/24/2001 2	236	District	Chorus S&E	Andrew Jackson Middle School	23	
3/3/2001 3	322	District	Concert Band	Andrew Jackson MS Concert Band	1 59	Superior
3/3/2001 3	322	District	Concert Band	Andrew Jackson MS Concert Band	2 54	Excellent
3/17/2001 3	331	District	Orchestra	Andrew Jackson MS Orchestra	18	Superior
4/7/2001 2	291	District	Chorus	Andrew Jackson MS Concert Chord	us 31	Excellent
					Band Total: 160	)
					Chorus Total: 54	
				C	Orchestra Total: 28	
				S	CHOOL TOTAL: 242	

School 050161	School Name:	Astrona	aut High School	Population	: 1585	
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of O	rganization	Performing Organization	# of Participar	ts Overall Assessment	
10/28/2000 181	District Marchi	ng Band	Astronaut HS Marching Band	8	5 Superior	
2/10/2001 195	District Band S	&E	Astronaut High School	7	8	
2/17/2001 337	District Orches	tra S&E	Astronaut High School		9	
2/24/2001 236	District Chorus	S&E	Astronaut High School		9	
3/3/2001 290	District Chorus		Astronaut HS Concert Choir	5	0 Superior	
3/3/2001 290	District Chorus		Astronaut HS Chamber Choir	1	9 Excellent	
3/10/2001 321	District Concer	t Band	Astronaut HS Concert Band	5	1 Superior	
3/17/2001 331	District Orches	tra	Astronaut HS Orchestra	1	5 Excellent	
3/24/2001 320	District Chorus	S&E	Astronaut High School	2	5	
4/2/2001 350	State Orches	tra S&E	Astronaut High School		5	
4/11/2001 335	State Band S	&E	Astronaut High School	1	6	
4/26/2001 333	State Orches	tra	Astronaut HS Orchestra	1	6 Excellent	
5/5/2001 355	State Chorus		Astronaut HS Concert Choir	2	0 Excellent	
5/5/2001 353	State Chorus	S&E	Astronaut High School	2	.8	
5/8/2001 330	State Concer	t Band	Astronaut HS Concert Band	3	7 Excellent	
				Band Total: 26	57	
				Chorus Total: 17	'1	
				Orchestra Total: 4	5	
				SCHOOL TOTAL: 48	3	

School 052211	Schoo	I Name: Baysid	e High School	Population:	1716
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
10/28/2000 181	District	Marching Band	Bayside HS Marching Band	141	Superior
2/10/2001 195	District	Band S&E	Bayside High School	126	
2/10/2001 316	District	Jazz Band	Bayside HS Jazz Band	19	Superior
2/17/2001 337	District	Orchestra S&E	Bayside High School	22	
3/3/2001 290	District	Chorus	Bayside HS Concert Chorus	17	CO
3/10/2001 321	District	Concert Band	Bayside HS Concert Band	53	Superior
3/17/2001 331	District	Orchestra	Bayside HS Orchestra	21	Superior

### **Brevard** continued

4/26/2001       333       State       Orchestra       Bayside HS Orchestra       22       Excellent         Side/2001       330       State       Concert Band       Bayside HS Orchestra       23       Excellent         Side/2001       330       State       Concert Band       Bayside HS Orchestra       Eand Total:       335         School       053021       School Name:       Central Junior High School       Population:       1183         Avasement Duiv       D       District       Band S&E       Central Junior High School       20       Overal Avasement         2/10/2001       195       District       Chorus S&E       Central Junior High School       20       20         2/24/2001       236       District       Chorus S&E       Central Junior High School       104       30/2001       22       Superior         3/17/2001       231       District       Orchestra S&E       Central JHS Orchestra       22       Superior         4/17/2001       291       District       Chorus       Central JHS Orchestra       22       Superior         4/17/2001       337       District       Chorus       Central JHS Concert Band       30       Soco         4/17/2001       337       District <th></th> <th></th> <th></th> <th></th> <th><b>Brevard</b> continued</th> <th></th> <th></th> <th></th>					<b>Brevard</b> continued			
4/26/2001         333         State         Orchestra         Bayside HS Orchestra         Experior           5/8/2001         330         State         Concert Band         Bayside HS Orchestra         Eand Total:         335           5/8/2001         330         State         Concert Band         Band Total:         335           5/8/2001         330         State         Concert Band         Bayside HS Orchestra         Band Total:         335           5/8/2001         330         State         Concert Band         Performing Organization         # of Particularut         Orchestra Total:         81           2/10/2001         195         District         Concert Band         School         50         Orcal Assessment           2/17/2001         337         District         Chorus S&E         Central Junior High School         104         43           3/17/2001         321         District         Chorus         Central JHS Concert Band         50         Superior           4/7/2001         291         District         Chorus         Central JHS Concert Chorus         64         Superior           4/7/2001         291         District         Chorus         Central JHS Concert Band         30         Superior	Bayside Hig	h Schoo	l continued					
4/26/2001         333         State         Orchestra         Bayside HS Orchestra         Experior           5/8/2001         330         State         Concert Band         Bayside HS Orchestra         Eand Total:         335           5/8/2001         330         State         Concert Band         Band Total:         335           5/8/2001         330         State         Concert Band         Bayside HS Orchestra         Band Total:         335           5/8/2001         330         State         Concert Band         Performing Organization         # of Particularut         Orchestra Total:         81           2/10/2001         195         District         Concert Band         School         50         Orcal Assessment           2/17/2001         337         District         Chorus S&E         Central Junior High School         104         43           3/17/2001         321         District         Chorus         Central JHS Concert Band         50         Superior           4/7/2001         291         District         Chorus         Central JHS Concert Chorus         64         Superior           4/7/2001         291         District         Chorus         Central JHS Concert Band         30         Superior	4/2/2001	350	State	Orchestra S&E	Bayside High School		16	
58/2001       330       State       Concert Band       Bayside HS Concert Band       46       Superior         Band Total:       385         School       053021       School Name:       Central Junior High School       Population:       1183         School       053021       District       Band S&E       Central Junior High School       Population:       1183         2/10/2001       195       District       Band S&E       Central Junior High School       0veral Assessment       0veral Assessment         2/10/2001       327       District       Chorestra S&E       Central Junior High School       104       46       Superior         3/17/2001       321       District       Chorus S Central JHS Concert Band       56       Excellent         3/17/2001       291       District       Chorus       Central JHS Chorestra       22       Superior         4/7/2001       291       District       Chorus       Central JHS Chorestra       50       Superior         2/17/2001       291       District       Chorus       Central JHS Chorestra       210       Superior       615         3/17/2001       337       District       Chorus       Central JHS Chorestra       210       Superior       0veral As	4/26/2001	333	State	Orchestra			22	Excellent
School       053021 Orchestra Total:       84 83         School       053021       School Name:       Central Junior High School       Performing Orginization       # of Partopase       Overall Acaesement 210/2001       195       District       Band S&E       Central Junior High School       54         2/10/2001       337       District       Concert Band       School Name:       Central Junior High School       104         2/17/2001       337       District       Concert Band       Central Junior High School       20         3/17/2001       331       District       Concert Band       Central Junior High School       104         4/17/2001       291       District       Concert Band       Central JHS Orchestra       22       Superior         4/17/2001       291       District       Chorus       Central JHS Orchestra       22       Superior         4/17/2001       291       District       Chorus       Central JHS Orchestra       50       Superior         Attraspect       Clearlake Middle School       Population:       615         Attraspect       District       Crocestra S&E       Clearlake Middle School       14       33         3/3/2001       322       District       Marching Band       Cocca Beach Jr-Sr	5/8/2001	330	State	Concert Band	•		46	Superior
School       053021       School Name:       Central Junior High School       Population:       1183         Aussummer Due       0       District Band S&E       Central Junior High School       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20 </td <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td>Band Tota</td> <td>al: 385</td> <td></td>						Band Tota	al: 385	
School       053021       School Name:       Central Junior High School       Population:       1183         Assessment Date       0       District       Band S&E       Central Junior High School       # of Parlipants       Overal Assessment         2/10/2001       195       District       Orchestra S&E       Central Junior High School       104         2/10/2001       236       District       Concert Band       Central Junior High School       104         3/2/2001       322       District       Concert Band       Central JUS Orchestra       22       Superior         3/17/2001       31       District       Concert Band       Central JHS Oncert Band       50       Superior         4/7/2001       291       District       Chorus       Central JHS Concert Chorus       64       Superior         4/7/2001       291       District       Chorus       Central JHS Concert Chorus       50       Superior         4/7/2001       327       District       Chorus       Central Jusior High School       Eand Total:       37         4/7/2001       327       District       Chorus       Central Jusior High School       14       School Name:       Central Jusior High School       14       School Schol       14       School Name						Chorus Tota	al: 17	
School         Ossave         School Name:         Central Junior High School         Population:         1183           Assessment Date         ID         District         Band S&E         Central Junior High School         20           2/17/2001         135         District         Choreat Assessment         20         20           2/17/2001         236         District         Chorus S&E         Central Junior High School         20           2/24/2001         236         District         Chorus S&E         Central JUNior High School         104           3/3/2001         232         District         Chorus S&E         Central JUNior High School         20           3/17/2001         291         District         Chorus S&E         Central JHS Concert Band         56         Excellent           4/17/2001         291         District         Chorus         Central JHS Concert Chorus         64         Superior           4/17/2001         291         District         Chorus         Central Junior High School         Downato Assessment         20         School Name:         Cleartake Middle School         Band Total:         110           2/17/2001         337         District         Orchestra S&E         Cleartake Middle School         14 <t< td=""><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td>Orchestra Tota</td><td>al: 81</td><td></td></t<>						Orchestra Tota	al: 81	
Assessment Date iD District Band S&E District Orchestra S&E Central Junior High School 20 2/17/2001 37 District Orchestra S&E Central Junior High School 20 2/2/2/2001 322 District Chorus S&E Central Junior High School 104 3/2/2001 322 District Chorus S&E Central Junior High School 104 3/2/2001 322 District Chorus S&E Central JUNIOR High School 104 3/2/2001 322 District Chorus S&E Central JUNIOR High School 104 3/2/2001 321 District Chorus Central JUNIOR High School 104 3/2/2001 291 District Chorus Central JUNIOR High School 104 4/7/2001 291 District Chorus Central JUNIOR Concert Band 56 Excellent 3/17/2001 291 District Chorus Central JUNIOR Concert Chorus 64 Superior 4/7/2001 291 District Chorus Central JUNIOR Concert Chorus 50 Superior 4/7/2001 291 District Chorus Central JUNIOR Concert Chorus 61 4/7/2001 291 District Chorus Central JUNIOR Concert Chorus 61 4/7/2001 291 District Chorus Central JUNIOR Concert Chorus 61 4/7/2001 337 District Chorus Central JUNIOR Concert Chorus 61 4/7/2001 337 District Concert Band Clearlake Middle School 14 3/3/2001 322 District Concert Band S&E Cocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS) 67 2/10/2001 195 District Marching Band Cocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS) 67 2/10/2001 195 District Chorus S&E Cocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS) 76 2/2/2/2001 37 District Chorus S&E Cocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS) 76 2/2/2/2001 326 District Chorus S&E Cocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS) 76 2/2/2/2001 326 District Chorus S&E Cocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS) 76 2/2/2/2001 321 District Chorus S&E Cocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS) 76 2/2/2/2001 321 District Chorus S&E Cocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS) 76 2/2/2/2001 321 District Chorus S&E Cocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS) 72 3/3/2001 322 District Chorus S&E Cocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS) 72 3/3/2001 321 District Chorus S&E Cocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (HS) 72						SCHOOL TOTA	L: 483	
2/10/2001       195       District       Band S&E       Central Junior High School       54         2/17/2001       337       District       Crohestra S&E       Central Junior High School       20         2/24/2001       326       District       Chorus S&E       Central Junior High School       104         3/17/2001       321       District       Concert Band       Central JHS Concert Band       64       Superior         4/7/2001       291       District       Chorus S&E       Central JHS Concert Chorus       60       Superior         4/7/2001       291       District       Chorus       Central JHS Concert Chorus       50       Superior         4/7/2001       291       District       Chorus       Central JHS Ladies' Chorus       50       Superior         4/7/2001       291       District       Chorus       Central JHS Ladies' Chorus       50       Superior         4/7/2001       291       District       Chorus       Central JHS Ladies' Chorus       Superior       Superior       Superior         4/7/2001       370       District       Chorus State       Clearlake Middle School       14       Superior       Superior       Superior       Superior       Superior       Superior       Superio	School 0	53021	Schoo	I Name: Centra	I Junior High School	Po	opulation:	1183
2/17/2001       337       District       Orchestra S&E       Central Junior High School       20         2/24/2001       236       District       Chorus S&E       Central Junior High School       104         3/2001       331       District       Orchestra S&E       Central JHS Concert Band       56       Excellent         3/17/2001       331       District       Orchestra       Central JHS Concert Band       64       Superior         4/7/2001       291       District       Chorus       Central JHS Concert Chorus       50       Superior         4/7/2001       291       District       Chorus       Central JHS Concert Chorus       50       Superior         4/7/2001       291       District       Chorus       Central JHS Ladies' Chorus       50       Superior         School 05103       School Name: Clearlake Middle School       Population:       615         Assessment Date       ID       District Orchestra S&E       Clearlake MS Concert Band       39       Good         3/3/2001       322       District       Concert Band       Clearlake MS Concert Band       39       Good         Assessment Date       ID       DistrictState       Type of Organization       # of Participaris       Overe	Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization			# of Participants	Overall Assessmen
2/24/2001       236       District       Chorus S&E       Central JHS Concert Band       104         3/3/2001       322       District       Orchestra       Central JHS Concert Band       56         3/17/2001       331       District       Orchestra       Central JHS Concert Band       50         4/7/2001       291       District       Chorus       Central JHS Concert Chorus       64       Superior         4/7/2001       291       District       Chorus       Central JHS Concert Chorus       50       Superior         4/7/2001       291       District       Chorus       Central JHS Concert Chorus       50       Superior         Band Total:       110         Chorus Total:       218         Orchestra Total:       42         School 05103       School Name:       Clearlake Middle School       Population:       615         Assessment Date       ID       District/State       Type of Organization       # of Participarts       Overall Assessment         2/17/2001       337       District       Concert Band       Clearlake Middle School       14       School Name:       Cocca Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)       67         Assessament Date	2/10/2001	195	District	Band S&E	Central Junior High School		54	
3/3/2001 322 District Concert Band Central JHS Concert Band 56 Excellent 3/17/2001 331 District Orchestra Central JHS Orchestra 22 Superior 4/7/2001 291 District Chorus Central JHS Concert Chorus 64 Superior 4/7/2001 291 District Chorus Central JHS Concert Chorus 50 Superior 4/7/2001 291 District Chorus Central JHS Concert Chorus 50 Superior 50 Superior 50 Superior 50 Superior 50 Superio	2/17/2001	337	District	Orchestra S&E	Central Junior High School		20	
3/17/2001       331       District       Orchestra       Central JHS Orchestra       22       Superior         4/7/2001       291       District       Chorus       Central JHS Concert Chorus       64       Superior         4/7/2001       291       District       Chorus       Central JHS Ladies' Chorus       50       Superior         4/7/2001       291       District       Chorus       Central JHS Ladies' Chorus       Band Total:       110         Chorus Total:       213       District       Chorus       Central JHS Ladies' Chorus       Band Total:       110         Assessment Date       ID       District       School Name:       Clearlake Middle School       Population:       615         Assessment Date       ID       District       Concert Band       Clearlake Middle School       14       Good         3/3/2001       322       District       Concert Band       Clearlake Middle School       14       School Total:       39         Assessment Date       ID       District       Band School Name:       Cocca Beach Jr-Sr High School       Population:       1273         Assessment Date       ID       District       Band S&E       Cocca Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)       67         2/10/2001       <	2/24/2001	236	District	Chorus S&E	Central Junior High School		104	
4/7/2001       291       District       Chorus       Central JHS Concert Chorus       64       Superior         4/7/2001       291       District       Chorus       Central JHS Ladies' Chorus       50       Superior         4/7/2001       291       District       Chorus       Central JHS Ladies' Chorus       50       Superior         4/7/2001       291       District       Chorus       Central JHS Concert Chorus       50       Superior         Band Total: 110         Chorus Total: 218       Orchestra Total: 42         School 051031       School Name: Clearlake Middle School       Population: 41       Overall Assessment         3/3/2001       322       District       Concert Band       Clearlake Middle School       14       School Total: 39         Orchestra Total: 14         School Name: Cocca Beach Jr-Sr High School       Population: 42       School Total: 51         Assessment Date 10       District       Band S&E       Cocca Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)       67         School Name: Cocca Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)       67         Assessment Date 10       District       Band S&E       Cocca Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)       67         Scho	3/3/2001	322	District	Concert Band	Central JHS Concert Band		56	Excellent
4/7/2001       291       District       Chorus       Central JHS Ladies' Chorus       50       Superior         Band Total:       110       Chorus       Band Total:       110       Chorus Total:       218         Orchestra Total:       218       Orchestra Total:       42       SCHOOL TOTAL:       370         School       051031       School Name:       Clearlake Middle School       # of Participants       Overal Assessment         Assessment Date       ID       District Vates       Type of Organization       # of Participants       Overal Assessment         3/3/2001       322       District       Concert Band       Clearlake Middle School       14         Assessment Date       ID       District/State       Type of Organization       Performing Organization       Band Total:       39       Good         Assessment Date       ID       District/State       Type of Organization       Cocca Beach Jr-Sr High School       Population:       1273         Assessment Date       ID       District       Band S&E       Cocca Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)       67         2/10/2001       181       District       Band S&E       Cocca Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)       76         2/10/2001       195       District       Band S&E <td>3/17/2001</td> <td>331</td> <td>District</td> <td>Orchestra</td> <td>Central JHS Orchestra</td> <td></td> <td>22</td> <td>Superior</td>	3/17/2001	331	District	Orchestra	Central JHS Orchestra		22	Superior
Band Total:       110 Chorus Total:       218 218 Orchestra Total:       110 42 218 Orchestra Total:       110 42 218 Orchestra Total:       110 42 217/2001         School 051031       School Name:       Clearlake Middle School       Population:       615         Assessment Date 2/17/2001       District/State       Type of Organization       Performing Organization       # of Participants       Overall Assessment 39         J3/3/2001       322       District       Concert Band       Clearlake Middle School       14       Overall Assessment 39       Good         School 055011       School Name:       Coccoa Beach Jr-Sr High School       14       Overall Assessment 30/28/2000       Overall Assessment 39       Overall Assessment 39         Olz       District       Marching Band       Coccoa Beach Jr-Sr High School       Population:       14         O2/28/2000       Band Total:       39       Overall Assessment 30       Overall Assessment 30       Overall Assessment 310/28/2000       Marching Band       Coccoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)       Overall Assessment 30         2/10/2001       195       District       Band S&E       Coccoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)       67         2/24/2001       336       District       Chorus S&E       Coccoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)       76         2/24/2001 <th< td=""><td>4/7/2001</td><td>291</td><td>District</td><td>Chorus</td><td>Central JHS Concert Chorus</td><td></td><td>64</td><td>Superior</td></th<>	4/7/2001	291	District	Chorus	Central JHS Concert Chorus		64	Superior
School       O51031       School Name:       Clearlake Middle School       Population:       615         Assessment Date       ID       District/State       Type of Organization       # of Participants       Overall Assessment         2/17/2001       337       District       Orchestra S&E       Clearlake Middle School       14         3/3/2001       322       District       Concert Band       Clearlake Middle School       14         3/3/2001       322       District       Concert Band       Clearlake Middle School       14         School 055011       School Name:       Cocca Beach Jr-Sr High School       Band Total:       39         Assessment Date       ID       District       Marching Band       Cocca Beach Jr-Sr High School       Population:       1273         Assessment Date       ID       District       Marching Band       Cocca Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)       67         2/10/2001       195       District       Band S&E       Cocca Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)       67         2/2/4/2001       195       District       Band S&E       Cocca Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)       76         2/2/4/2001       195       District       Band S&E       Cocca Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)       76         2/2/4/2001	4/7/2001	291	District	Chorus	Central JHS Ladies' Chorus		50	Superior
Orchestra Total:       42 SCHOOL TOTAL:       370         School       051031       School Name:       Clearlake Middle School       Population:       615         Assessment Date       ID       District/State       Type of Organization       Performing Organization       # of Participants       Overall Assessment         3/3/2001       322       District       Concert Band       Clearlake Middle School       14       Good         Band Total:       39       Orchestra Total:       14       SCHOOL TOTAL:       39       Good         Assessment Date       ID       District       Concert Band       Clearlake Middle School       14       SCHOOL TOTAL:       39         Assessment Date       ID       District       Concert Band       Clearlake Missessment       39       Good         Assessment Date       ID       District/State       Type of Organization       Performing Organization       # of Participants       Overall Assessment         10/28/2000       181       District       Marching Band       Coccoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)       67         2/10/2001       195       District       Band S&E       Coccoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)       76         2/24/2001       236       District       Chorus S&E       Coccoa						Band Tota	al: 110	
School       051031       School       Name:       Clearlake       Middle       School       Population:       615         Assessment Date       ID       District/State       Type of Organization       Performing Organization       # of Participants       Overall Assessment         2/17/2001       337       District       Orchestra S&E       Clearlake Middle School       14         3/3/2001       322       District       Concert Band       Clearlake Middle School       14         3/3/2001       322       District       Concert Band       Clearlake Middle School       14         School       055011       School Name:       Cocca Beach Jr-Sr High School       Population:       14         Assessment Date       ID       District Marching Band       Cocca Beach Jr-Sr High School       Population:       6' Participants         2/10/2001       181       District       Marching Band       Cocca Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)       6'         2/10/2001       195       District       Band S&E       Cocca Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)       6'         2/10/2001       195       District       Band S&E       Cocca Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)       7'         2/10/2001       195       District       Chorus S&E       Cocca Beach J						Chorus Tota	al: 218	
School       051031       School Name:       Clearlake Middle School       Population:       615         Assessment Date       ID       District/State       Type of Organization       Performing Organization       # of Participants       Overall Assessment         2/17/2001       337       District       Concert Band       Clearlake Middle School       14       0verall Assessment         3/3/2001       322       District       Concert Band       Clearlake MS Concert Band       39       Good         Band Total:       39       Good       Band Total:       39       Good         Assessment Date       ID       District       Concert Band       Performing Organization       # of Participants       Overall Assessment         10/28/2000       181       District       Marching Band       Cocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)       67       Overall Assessment         2/10/2001       195       District       Band S&E       Cocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)       67         2/12/10/201       195       District       Band S&E       Cocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)       67         2/12/10/201       195       District       Band S&E       Cocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)       76         2/12/12/201       236       District						Orchestra Tota	al: 42	
Assessment Date       ID       District/State       Type of Organization       Performing Organization       # of Participants       Overall Assessment         2/17/2001       337       District       Orchestra S&E       Clearlake Middle School       14       Good         3/3/2001       322       District       Orchestra S&E       Clearlake MS Concert Band       39       Good         School 055011       School Name: Cocca Beach Jr-Sr High School       Population:       1273         Assessment Date       D       District/State       Type of Organization       Performing Organization       # of Participants       Overall Assessment         10/28/2000       181       District/State       Type of Organization       Performing Organization       # of Participants       Overall Assessment         2/10/2001       195       District       Band S&E       Cocca Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)       67         2/10/2001       195       District       Band S&E       Cocca Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)       76         2/24/2001       236       District       Chorus S&E       Cocaa Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)       76         2/24/2001       236       District       Chorus S&E       Cocaa Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)       72         3/3/						SCHOOL TOTA	L: 370	
2/17/2001       337       District       Orchestra S&E       Clearlake Middle School       14         3/3/2001       322       District       Concert Band       Clearlake MS Concert Band       39       Good         Band Total:       39       Orchestra Total:       14       34       SCHOOL TOTAL:       33         School       055011       School Name:       Cocca Beach Jr-Sr High School       Population:       1273         Assessment Date       ID       District/State       Type of Organization       Performing Organization       # of Participants       Overall Assessment         10/28/2000       181       District       Marching Band       Cocca Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)       67       Superior         2/10/2001       195       District       Band S&E       Cocca Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)       67       Superior         2/11/2001       337       District       Chorus S&E       Cocca Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)       67       Superior         2/24/2001       236       District       Chorus S&E       Cocca Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)       76       2/2/2/2/2/2/2/2/2/2/2/2/2/2/2/2/2/2/2/	School 0	51031	Schoo	I Name: Clearla	ake Middle School	Po	opulation:	615
3/3/2001       322       District       Concert Band       Clearlake MS Concert Band       39       Good         Band Total:       39       Orchestra Total:       14       39       Orchestra Total:       14         SCHOOL 055011       School Name:       Cocca Beach Jr-Sr High School       Population:       1273         Assessment Date       ID       District/State       Type of Organization       Performing Organization       # of Participants       Overall Assessment         10/28/2000       181       District       Marching Band       Coccaa Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)       67         2/10/2001       195       District       Band S&E       Coccaa Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)       67         2/10/2001       195       District       Band S&E       Coccaa Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)       67         2/12/2001       236       District       Chorus S&E       Coccaa Beach Jr-Sr High School (HS)       1         2/24/2001       236       District       Chorus S&E       Coccaa Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)       76         3/3/2001       322       District       Chorus S&E       Coccaa Beach Jr-Sr High School (HS)       72         3/3/2001       322       District       Chorus S&E       Coccaa Beach Jr-SH High School (HS) <t< td=""><td>Assessment Date</td><td>ID</td><td>District/State</td><td>Type of Organization</td><td>Performing Organization</td><td></td><td># of Participants</td><td>Overall Assessmen</td></t<>	Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization		# of Participants	Overall Assessmen
Band Total:39 Orchestra Total:31 14 SCHOOL TOTAL:31 35School 055011School Name:Cocoa Beach Jr-Sr High SchoolPopulation:1273Assessment DateIDDistrict/StateType of OrganizationPerforming Organization# of ParticipantsOverall Assessment10/28/2000181DistrictMarching BandCocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)68Superior2/10/2001195DistrictBand S&ECocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)672112/11/2001195DistrictBand S&ECocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)502112/12/2001236DistrictChorus S&ECocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)762122/24/2001236DistrictChorus S&ECocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)723/3/20013/3/2001322DistrictChorus S&ECocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (HS)723/3/20013/3/2001321DistrictChorusCocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (HS)7243/10/2001321DistrictChorusCocoa Beach Jr/SH SH S Concert Band44Good3/3/2001321DistrictChorusCocoa Beach Jr/SH SM S Mixed Chorus52Excellent4/17/2001335StateBand S&ECocoa Beach Jr/SH SM S Mixed Chorus52Excellent5/5/2001353StateChorus S&ECocoa Beach Jr/SH SM S Mixed Chorus52Excellent	2/17/2001	337	District	Orchestra S&E	Clearlake Middle School		14	
School 055011School Name:Cocca Beach Jr-Sr High SchoolPopulation:1273Assessment DateIDDistrict/StateType of OrganizationPerforming Organization# of ParticipantsOverall Assessmer10/28/2000181DistrictMarching BandCocca Beach Jr/SHS Marching Band68Superior2/10/2001195DistrictBand S&ECocca Beach Jr/SH High School (MS)672/10/20012/10/2001195DistrictBand S&ECocca Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)672/10/20012/17/2001337DistrictOrchestra S&ECocca Beach Jr-Sr High School (HS)12/24/2001236DistrictChorus S&ECocca Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)762/24/20012/24/2001236DistrictChorus S&ECocca Beach Jr-Sr High School (HS)723/3/2001322DistrictChorus S&ECocca Beach Jr-Sr High School (HS)723/3/2001322DistrictChorusCocca Beach Jr/SH SH SConcert Chorus54Excellent3/10/2001321DistrictChorusCocca Beach Jr/SH SH SConcert Chorus52Excellent4/17/2001291DistrictChorusCocca Beach Jr/SH SM SMixed Chorus52Excellent4/11/2001335StateBand S&ECocca Beach Jr/SH SM SMixed Chorus52Excellent5/5/2001353StateChorus S&ECocca Beach Jr/SH SM School (HS)115/5/2001353StateChorus S&E <td>3/3/2001</td> <td>322</td> <td>District</td> <td>Concert Band</td> <td>Clearlake MS Concert Band</td> <td></td> <td>39</td> <td>Good</td>	3/3/2001	322	District	Concert Band	Clearlake MS Concert Band		39	Good
School 055011School Name: Cocoa Beach Jr-Sr High SchoolPopulation: # of Participants1273Assessment DateIDDistrict/StateType of OrganizationPerforming Organization# of ParticipantsOverall Assessment10/28/2000181DistrictMarching BandCocoa Beach Jr/SHS Marching Band68Superior2/10/2001195DistrictBand S&ECocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)672/10/20012/10/2001195DistrictBand S&ECocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (HS)502/11/20012/11/2001337DistrictOrchestra S&ECocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (HS)12/24/20012/24/2001236DistrictChorus S&ECocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)762/24/20012/3/2001322DistrictChorus S&ECocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (HS)723/3/2001322DistrictChorusCocoa Beach Jr/SHS HS Concert Band44Good3/3/2001321DistrictChorusCocoa Beach Jr/SHS HS Concert Band46Excellent4/17/2001291DistrictChorusCocoa Beach Jr/SHS MS Mixed Chorus52Excellent4/11/2001335StateBand S&ECocoa Beach Jr/SH High School (HS)115/5/2001353StateChorus S&ECocoa Beach Jr/SH High School115/5/2001353StateChorus S&ECocoa Beach Jr/SH High School115/5/2001353StateChorus S&ECocoa B						Band Tota	al: 39	
School 055011School Name:Cocoa Beach Jr-Sr High SchoolPopulation:1273Assessment DateIDDistrict/StateType of OrganizationPerforming Organization# of ParticipantsOverall Assessment10/28/2000181DistrictMarching BandCocoa Beach Jr/SHS Marching Band68Superior2/10/2001195DistrictBand S&ECocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)672/10/2001195DistrictBand S&ECocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (HS)502/17/2001337DistrictOrchestra S&ECocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (HS)12/24/2001236DistrictChorus S&ECocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)762/24/2001236DistrictChorus S&ECocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)723/3/2001322DistrictChorus S&ECocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (HS)723/10/2001321DistrictChorusCocoa Beach Jr/SHS HS Concert Band44Good3/10/2001321DistrictChorusCocoa Beach Jr/SHS MS Mixed Chorus52Excellent4/17/2001335StateBand S&ECocoa Beach Jr/SH MS Ms Mixed Chorus52Excellent4/11/2001353StateChorus S&ECocoa Beach Jr/SH MS Mixed Chorus52Excellent5/5/2001353StateChorus S&ECocoa Beach Jr/SH MS Mixed Chorus52Excellent						Orchestra Tota	al: 14	
Assessment DateIDDistrict/StateType of OrganizationPerforming Organization# of ParticipantsOverall Assessmer10/28/2000181DistrictMarching BandCocoa Beach Jr/SHS Marching Band68Superior2/10/2001195DistrictBand S&ECocoa Beach Jr/SH Marching Band67Superior2/10/2001195DistrictBand S&ECocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)67Superior2/11/2001337DistrictOrchestra S&ECocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (HS)1Superior2/24/2001236DistrictChorus S&ECocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)76Superior2/24/2001236DistrictChorus S&ECocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)72Superior3/3/2001322DistrictChorus S&ECocoa Beach Jr/SHS HS Concert Band44Good3/3/2001321DistrictChorusCocoa Beach Jr/SHS HS Concert Chorus54Excellent4/7/2001291DistrictChorusCocoa Beach Jr/SHS MS Mixed Chorus52Excellent4/11/2001335StateBand S&ECocoa Beach Jr/SH MS Mixed Chorus52Excellent5/5/2001353StateChorus S&ECocoa Beach Jr/SH High School (HS)115/5/2001353StateChorus S&ECocoa Beach Jr/SH High School115/5/2001353StateChorus S&ECocoa Beach Jr/SH High School115/5/2001353StateC						SCHOOL TOTA	L: 53	
10/28/2000181DistrictMarching BandCocoa Beach Jr/SHS Marching Band68Superior2/10/2001195DistrictBand S&ECocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)672/10/2001195DistrictBand S&ECocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (HS)502/17/2001337DistrictOrchestra S&ECocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (HS)12/24/2001236DistrictChorus S&ECocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)762/24/2001236DistrictChorus S&ECocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (HS)723/3/2001322DistrictChorus S&ECocoa Beach Jr/SHS HS Concert Band44Good3/3/2001290DistrictChorusCocoa Beach Jr/SHS HS Concert Chorus54Excellent3/10/2001321DistrictConcert BandCocoa Beach Jr/SHS HS Concert Band46Excellent4/11/2001335StateBand S&ECocoa Beach Jr/SHS MS Mixed Chorus52Excellent5/5/2001353StateChorus S&ECocoa Beach Jr/SHS MS Mixed Chorus52Excellent	School 0	55011	Schoo	I Name: Cocoa	Beach Jr-Sr High School	Po	opulation:	1273
2/10/2001195DistrictBand S&ECocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)672/10/2001195DistrictBand S&ECocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (HS)502/17/2001337DistrictOrchestra S&ECocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (HS)12/24/2001236DistrictChorus S&ECocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)762/24/2001236DistrictChorus S&ECocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (HS)723/3/2001322DistrictCocoa Coca Beach Jr-Sr High School (HS)723/3/2001322DistrictConcert BandCocoa Beach Jr/SHS HS Concert Band443/10/2001321DistrictConcert BandCocoa Beach Jr/SHS HS Concert Band464/7/2001291DistrictChorusCocoa Beach Jr/SHS HS Concert Band46Excellent4/11/2001335StateBand S&ECocoa Beach Jr/SHS MS Mixed Chorus52Excellent5/5/2001353StateChorus S&ECocoa Beach Jr/Sr High School (HS)11	Assessment Date	ID					# of Participants	
2/10/2001195DistrictBand S&ECocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (HS)502/17/2001337DistrictOrchestra S&ECocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (HS)12/24/2001236DistrictChorus S&ECocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)762/24/2001236DistrictChorus S&ECocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (HS)723/3/2001322DistrictChorus S&ECocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (HS)723/3/2001322DistrictConcert BandCocoa Beach Jr/SHS HS Concert Band44Good3/3/2001290DistrictChorusCocoa Beach Jr/SHS HS Concert Chorus54Excellent3/10/2001321DistrictConcert BandCocoa Beach Jr/SHS HS Concert Band46Excellent4/7/2001291DistrictChorusCocoa Beach Jr/SHS MS Mixed Chorus52Excellent4/11/2001335StateBand S&ECocoa Beach Jr/Sr High School115/5/2001353StateChorus S&ECocoa Beach Jr/Sr High School11	10/28/2000		District	-	•			Superior
2/17/2001337DistrictOrchestra S&ECocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (HS)12/24/2001236DistrictChorus S&ECocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)762/24/2001236DistrictChorus S&ECocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)723/3/2001322DistrictConcert BandCocoa Beach Jr/SHS HS Concert Band44Good3/3/2001290DistrictChorusCocoa Beach Jr/SHS HS Concert Chorus54Excellent3/10/2001321DistrictConcert BandCocoa Beach Jr/SHS HS Concert Band46Excellent4/7/2001291DistrictChorusCocoa Beach Jr/SHS MS Mixed Chorus52Excellent4/11/2001335StateBand S&ECocoa Beach Jr/Sr High School1168	2/10/2001				•	. ,		
2/24/2001236DistrictChorus S&ECocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (MS)762/24/2001236DistrictChorus S&ECocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (HS)723/3/2001322DistrictConcert BandCocoa Beach Jr/SHS HS Concert Band44Good3/3/2001290DistrictChorusCocoa Beach Jr/SHS HS Concert Chorus54Excellent3/10/2001321DistrictConcert BandCocoa Beach Jr/SHS HS Concert Band46Excellent4/7/2001291DistrictChorusCocoa Beach Jr/SHS MS Mixed Chorus52Excellent4/11/2001335StateBand S&ECocoa Beach Jr/Sr High School (HS)115/5/2001353StateChorus S&ECocoa Beach Jr/Sr High School (HS)68	2/10/2001	195	District	Band S&E	Cocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School	(HS)	50	
2/24/2001236DistrictChorus S&ECocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (HS)723/3/2001322DistrictConcert BandCocoa Beach Jr/SHS HS Concert Band44Good3/3/2001290DistrictChorusCocoa Beach Jr/SHS HS Concert Chorus54Excellent3/10/2001321DistrictConcert BandCocoa Beach Jr/SHS HS Concert Band46Excellent4/7/2001291DistrictChorusCocoa Beach Jr/SHS MS Mixed Chorus52Excellent4/11/2001335StateBand S&ECocoa Beach Jr/Sr High School115/5/2001353StateChorus S&ECocoa Beach Jr/Sr High School (HS)68	2/17/2001	337	District	Orchestra S&E	Cocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School	(HS)	1	
3/3/2001322DistrictConcert BandCocoa Beach Jr/SHS HS Concert Band44Good3/3/2001290DistrictChorusCocoa Beach Jr/SHS HS Concert Chorus54Excellent3/10/2001321DistrictConcert BandCocoa Beach Jr/SHS HS Concert Chorus54Excellent4/7/2001291DistrictChorusCocoa Beach Jr/SHS MS Concert Band46Excellent4/11/2001335StateBand S&ECocoa Beach Jr/Sr High School115/5/2001353StateChorus S&ECocoa Beach Jr/Sr High School (HS)68	2/24/2001	236	District	Chorus S&E	Cocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School	(MS)	76	
3/3/2001290DistrictChorusCocoa Beach Jr/SHS HS Concert Chorus54Excellent3/10/2001321DistrictConcert BandCocoa Beach Jr/SHS HS Concert Band46Excellent4/7/2001291DistrictChorusCocoa Beach Jr/SHS MS Mixed Chorus52Excellent4/11/2001335StateBand S&ECocoa Beach Jr/Sr High School115/5/2001353StateChorus S&ECocoa Beach Jr/Sr High School (HS)68	2/24/2001	236	District	Chorus S&E	Cocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School	(HS)	72	
3/10/2001321DistrictConcert BandCocoa Beach Jr/SHS HS Concert Band46Excellent4/7/2001291DistrictChorusCocoa Beach Jr/SHS MS Mixed Chorus52Excellent4/11/2001335StateBand S&ECocoa Beach Jr/Sr High School115/5/2001353StateChorus S&ECocoa Beach Jr/Sr High School (HS)68	3/3/2001	322	District	Concert Band	Cocoa Beach Jr/SHS HS Conce	ert Band	44	Good
4/7/2001291DistrictChorusCocoa Beach Jr/SHS MS Mixed Chorus52Excellent4/11/2001335StateBand S&ECocoa Beach Jr/Sr High School115/5/2001353StateChorus S&ECocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (HS)68	3/3/2001	290	District	Chorus	Cocoa Beach Jr/SHS HS Conce	ert Chorus	54	Excellent
4/11/2001335StateBand S&ECocoa Beach Jr/Sr High School115/5/2001353StateChorus S&ECocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (HS)68	3/10/2001	321	District	Concert Band	Cocoa Beach Jr/SHS HS Conce	ert Band	46	Excellent
4/11/2001335StateBand S&ECocoa Beach Jr/Sr High School115/5/2001353StateChorus S&ECocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (HS)68	4/7/2001	291	District	Chorus	Cocoa Beach Jr/SHS MS Mixed	l Chorus	52	Excellent
5/5/2001 353 State Chorus S&E Cocoa Beach Jr-Sr High School (HS) 68	4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Cocoa Beach Jr/Sr High School		11	
	5/5/2001	353		Chorus S&E	•		68	
					2		al: 286	

322

609

1

School 0	51121	School N	lame: Cocoa	High School	Popula	tion:	1284
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Pa	rticipants	Overall Assessmen
10/28/2000	181	District	Marching Band	Cocoa High School Marching Bar	nd	67	CO
2/10/2001	195	District	Band S&E	Cocoa High School		47	
2/17/2001	337	District	Orchestra S&E	Cocoa High School		27	
2/24/2001	236	District	Chorus S&E	Cocoa High School		14	
3/10/2001	321	District	Concert Band	Cocoa HS Concert Band		43	Good
3/17/2001	331		Orchestra	Cocoa HS Orchestra		24	Excellent
4/2/2001	350		Orchestra S&E	Cocoa High School		14	
4/11/2001	335		Band S&E	Cocoa High School		5	
4/26/2001	333		Orchestra	Cocoa HS String Orchestra		24	Excellent
7/20/2001	000	Oldic	Choncolla	Coold no Ching Chonesila	Band Total:	162	Exocherit
					Chorus Total:	14	
					Orchestra Total:	89	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	265	
School 0	50038	School N	amo: Covon	ant Christian School			
Assessment Date			Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Pa	rticipants	Overall Assessmen
2/10/2001	195		Band S&E	Covenant Christian School	# 011 d	1	overall Assessmen
2/10/2001	100	District	Dana Ode	Covenant Onnstan Cencor	Band Total:	1	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	1	
					SCHOOL TOTAL.	1	
School 0	56012	School N	lame: DeLau	ra Junior High School	Popula	tion:	845
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Pa	rticipants	Overall Assessmen
2/10/2001	195	District	Band S&E	DeLaura Junior High School		137	
2/17/2001	337	District	Orchestra S&E	DeLaura Junior High School		32	
2/24/2001	236	District	Chorus S&E	DeLaura Junior High School		27	
3/3/2001	322	District	Concert Band	DeLaura JHS Concert Band		65	Excellent
3/17/2001	331	District	Orchestra	DeLaura JHS Cadet Orchestra		19	Superior
4/7/2001	291	District	Chorus	DeLaura JHS 3-part Mixed Choru	IS	20	Superior
					Band Total:	202	·
					Chorus Total:	47	
					Orchestra Total:	51	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	300	
School 0	53011	School N	lame: Eau Ga	allie High School	Popula	tion:	2118
Assessment Date			Type of Organization	Performing Organization	•	rticipants	
10/28/2000	181		Marching Band	Eau Gallie HS Marching Band		153	Superior
2/10/2001	195		Band S&E	Eau Gallie High School		142	1
2/10/2001	316		Jazz Band	Eau Gallie HS Jazz Band 1		22	Superior
2/10/2001	316		Jazz Band	Eau Gallie HS Jazz Band 2		18	Excellent
2/17/2001	337		Orchestra S&E	Eau Gallie High School		20	LYCENEII
	236		Chorus S&E	Eau Gallie High School		20 88	
2/2//2001	200	District				00	
	200	District		-			Currania -
2/24/2001 3/3/2001	290		Chorus	Eau Gallie HS Concert Choir		60	Superior
	290 290			-			Superior Superior

Eau Gallie HS Concert Band 1

Eau Gallie HS Concert Band 2

Eau Gallie HS Orchestra

Eau Gallie HS Chamber Orchestra

53

47

12

24

Superior

Superior

Excellent

Superior

continued

3/10/2001

3/10/2001

3/17/2001

3/17/2001

321

321

331

331

District

District

District

District

Concert Band

Concert Band

Orchestra

Orchestra

### **Brevard** continued

### Eau Gallie High School

4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Eau Gallie High School	38	
4/26/2001	333	State	Orchestra	Eau Gallie HS Orchestra	25	Excellent
4/26/2001	333	State	Orchestra	Eau Gallie HS Chamber Orchestra	12	Excellent
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Eau Gallie HS Concert Choir	40	NS
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Eau Gallie HS Women's Chorus	40	NS
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Eau Gallie High School	70	
				Band Total:	473	
				Chorus Total:	338	
				Orchestra Total:	93	
				SCHOOL TOTAL:	904	

School 054021	School Na	me: Edgewoo	od Junior High School	Population:	493
Assessment Date ID	District/State Typ	be of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001 195	District Ba	and S&E	Edgewood Junior High School	63	
2/17/2001 337	District Or	rchestra S&E	Edgewood Junior High School	12	
2/24/2001 236	District Ch	norus S&E	Edgewood Junior High School	14	
3/3/2001 322	District Co	oncert Band	Edgewood JHS Concert Band	37	Excellent
4/7/2001 291	District Ch	norus	Edgewood JHS SA Chorus	21	Superior
			-	Band Total: 100	·
				Chorus Total: 35	
				Orchestra Total: 12	
				SCHOOL TOTAL: 147	

School 0	56082	School	Name:	Herbert	t C. Hoover Junior High School	Population	n: {	528
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Orga	anization	Performing Organization	# of Participa	ints	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	195	District	Band S&	E	Herbert C. Hoover Junior High		48	
2/17/2001	337	District	Orchestr	a S&E	Herbert C. Hoover Junior High		22	
2/24/2001	236	District	Chorus S	S&E	Herbert C. Hoover Junior High		19	
3/3/2001	322	District	Concert	Band	Herbert C. Hoover JHS Concert Band		49	Excellent
3/17/2001	331	District	Orchestr	а	Herbert C. Hoover JHS Orchestra		35	Superior
4/7/2001	291	District	Chorus		Herbert C. Hoover JHS Concert Choir		44	Excellent
					Ba	nd Total:	97	
					Chor	us Total:	63	
					Orches	tra Total:	57	
					SCHOOL	TOTAL: 2	17	

School 050	800	School I	Name: Holy Trir	nity Episcopal School		
Assessment Date ID	D	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001 19	95	District	Band S&E	Holy Trinity Episcopal School	53	
3/10/2001 32	21	District	Concert Band	cert Band Holy Trinity Episcopal School Concert Band		Good
				Band Tot	al: 91	
				SCHOOL TOTA	L: 91	

School	050052	Schoo	I Name: James	Madison Middle School	Popul	lation:	816
Assessment Dat	e ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	195	District	Band S&E	James Madison Middle School		23	
2/17/2001	337	District	Orchestra S&E	James Madison Middle School		20	
3/3/2001	322	District	Concert Band	James Madison MS Concert Band		51	Superior
3/17/2001	331	District	Orchestra	James Madison MS Orchestra		22	Superior
4/7/2001	291	District	Chorus	James Madison MS Mixed Chorus		32	Excellent
				B	and Total:	74	
				Cho	orus Total:	32	
				Orches	stra Total:	42	
				SCHOO	L TOTAL:	148	
School	051101	Schoo	l Name: John F	F. Kennedy Middle School (Brevard)	) Popu	lation:	588
Assessment Dat	e ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	195	District	Band S&E	John F. Kennedy Middle School (Brevard	)	4	
2/17/2001	337	District	Orchestra S&E	John F. Kennedy Middle School (Brevard	)	28	
	337 236	District District	Orchestra S&E Chorus S&E	John F. Kennedy Middle School (Brevard John F. Kennedy Middle School (Brevard	,	28 81	
2/24/2001				-	)		Excellent
2/24/2001 3/3/2001	236	District	Chorus S&E	John F. Kennedy Middle School (Brevard	) Band	81	Excellent Excellent
2/24/2001 3/3/2001 4/7/2001	236 322	District District	Chorus S&E Concert Band	John F. Kennedy Middle School (Brevard John F. Kennedy MS (Brevard) Concert E	) Band	81 41	
2/24/2001 3/3/2001 4/7/2001 4/7/2001	236 322 291	District District District	Chorus S&E Concert Band Chorus	John F. Kennedy Middle School (Brevard John F. Kennedy MS (Brevard) Concert E John F. Kennedy MS (Brevard) Pure Gold	) Band d	81 41 34	Excellent
4/7/2001 4/7/2001	236 322 291 291	District District District District	Chorus S&E Concert Band Chorus Chorus	John F. Kennedy Middle School (Brevard John F. Kennedy MS (Brevard) Concert E John F. Kennedy MS (Brevard) Pure Gold John F. Kennedy MS (Brevard) Chanson	) Band d	81 41 34 55	Excellent Superior
2/24/2001 3/3/2001 4/7/2001 4/7/2001 4/7/2001	236 322 291 291 291	District District District District District	Chorus S&E Concert Band Chorus Chorus Chorus	John F. Kennedy Middle School (Brevard John F. Kennedy MS (Brevard) Concert E John F. Kennedy MS (Brevard) Pure Gold John F. Kennedy MS (Brevard) Chanson John F. Kennedy MS (Brevard) Unlimited John F. Kennedy MS (Brevard) Jubilate	) Band d	81 41 34 55 28	Excellent Superior Excellent
2/24/2001 3/3/2001 4/7/2001 4/7/2001 4/7/2001	236 322 291 291 291	District District District District District	Chorus S&E Concert Band Chorus Chorus Chorus	John F. Kennedy Middle School (Brevard John F. Kennedy MS (Brevard) Concert E John F. Kennedy MS (Brevard) Pure Gold John F. Kennedy MS (Brevard) Chanson John F. Kennedy MS (Brevard) Unlimited John F. Kennedy MS (Brevard) Jubilate	) Band d Harmony	81 41 34 55 28 28	Excellent Superior Excellent
2/24/2001	236 322 291 291 291	District District District District District	Chorus S&E Concert Band Chorus Chorus Chorus	John F. Kennedy Middle School (Brevard John F. Kennedy MS (Brevard) Concert E John F. Kennedy MS (Brevard) Pure Gold John F. Kennedy MS (Brevard) Chanson John F. Kennedy MS (Brevard) Unlimited John F. Kennedy MS (Brevard) Jubilate Ba	) Band d Harmony <b>and Total:</b>	81 41 34 55 28 28 <b>45</b>	Excellent Superior Excellent

School 0	53031	Schoo	Name: Lyndon	B. Johnson Junior High School	Population:	1008
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	195	District	Band S&E	Lyndon B. Johnson Junior High	118	
2/17/2001	337	District	Orchestra S&E	Lyndon B. Johnson Junior High	24	
2/24/2001	236	District	Chorus S&E	Lyndon B. Johnson Junior High	54	
3/3/2001	322	District	Concert Band	Lyndon B. Johnson JHS Concert Band	71	Superior
3/17/2001	331	District	Orchestra	Lyndon B. Johnson JHS Orchestra	20	Superior
3/17/2001	331	District	Orchestra	Lyndon B. Johnson JHS Chamber Orchestra	15	Superior
4/7/2001	291	District	Chorus	Lyndon B. Johnson JHS Beginning SA Chorus	40	Superior
4/7/2001	291	District	Chorus	Lyndon B. Johnson JHS SSAA Chorus	35	Superior
				Band To	otal: 189	
				Chorus To	otal: 129	
				Orchestra To	otal: 59	
				SCHOOL TOT	AL: 377	

School 0	50793	Schoo	I Name: Melbo	ourne Central Catholic High School		
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/24/2001	236	District	Chorus S&E	Melbourne Central Catholic High School	2	
3/3/2001	290	District	Chorus	Melbourne CCHS Concert Chorus	25	CO
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Melbourne Central Catholic High School	1	
				Chorus Tota	l: 28	
				SCHOOL TOTAI	_: 28	

School 0	52011	Schoo	l Name: Melbou	Irne Senior High School	Population:	2250
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
10/28/2000	181	District	Marching Band	Melbourne SHS Marching Band	107	Superior
2/10/2001	195	District	Band S&E	Melbourne Senior High School	126	
2/10/2001	316	District	Jazz Band	Melbourne SHS Jazz Band	20	Superior
2/17/2001	337	District	Orchestra S&E	Melbourne Senior High School	23	
2/24/2001	236	District	Chorus S&E	Melbourne Senior High School	19	
3/3/2001	290	District	Chorus	Melbourne SHS Women's Concert Chorus	26	Good
3/3/2001	290	District	Chorus	Melbourne SHS Chorale	39	Excellent
3/10/2001	321	District	Concert Band	Melbourne SHS Concert Band 1	62	Superior
3/10/2001	321	District	Concert Band	Melbourne SHS Concert Band 2	49	Excellent
3/17/2001	331	District	Orchestra	Melbourne SHS Orchestra	27	Superior
4/2/2001	350	State	Orchestra S&E	Melbourne Senior High School	10	
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Melbourne Senior High School	15	
4/11/2001	336	State	Jazz Band	Melbourne SHS Jazz Band	20	NS
4/26/2001	333	State	Orchestra	Melbourne SHS Orchestra	26	Superior
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Melbourne Senior High School	5	
				Band To	otal: 399	
				Chorus To	otal: 89	
				Orchestra To	otal: 86	
				SCHOOL TOT	TAL: 574	

School 0	50036	Schoo	Name: Merrit	Island Christian School		
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/24/2001	236	District	Chorus S&E	Merritt Island Christian School (HS)	35	
3/3/2001	290	District	Chorus	Merritt Island Christian HS Chorus	41	NS
4/7/2001	291	District	Chorus	Merritt Island Christian MS JAB Chorus	20	Superior
4/7/2001	291	District	Chorus	Merritt Island Christian HS Chorus	39	Superior
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Merritt Island Christian (HS) Choir	41	Excellent
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Merritt Island Christian School (HS)	9	
				Chorus Total	: 185	
				SCHOOL TOTAL	: 185	

School 0	54011	School	Name: Merritt	Island Senior High School	Population:	1863
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
10/28/2000	181	District	Marching Band	Merritt Island SHS Marching Band	96	Excellent
2/10/2001	195	District	Band S&E	Merritt Island Senior High School	51	
2/17/2001	337	District	Orchestra S&E	Merritt Island Senior High School	23	
2/24/2001	236	District	Chorus S&E	Merritt Island Senior High School	87	
3/3/2001	290	District	Chorus	Merritt Island SHS Cantate	19	Superior
3/3/2001	290	District	Chorus	Merritt Island SHS Chamber Singers	28	Excellent
3/3/2001	290	District	Chorus	Merritt Island SHS Concert Choir	43	Excellent
3/10/2001	321	District	Concert Band	Merritt Island SHS Concert Band	57	Excellent
3/17/2001	331	District	Orchestra	Merritt Island SHS Orchestra	29	Superior
4/2/2001	350	State	Orchestra S&E	Merritt Island Senior High School	11	
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Merritt Island Senior High School	6	

4/26/2001	333	State	Orchestra	Merritt Island SHS Orchestra	30	Excellent
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Merritt Island SHS Cantate	19	Excellent
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Merritt Island Senior High School	41	
				Band Total:	210	
				Chorus Total:	237	
				Orchestra Total:	93	
				SCHOOL TOTAL:	540	

School 052	2021	School N	lame: Palm	Bay Senior	High School	Populati	on:	1804
Assessment Date ID	D I	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing O	rganization	# of Partic	cipants	Overall Assessment
10/28/2000 1	81	District	Marching Band	Palm Bay	SHS Marching Band		103	Excellent
2/10/2001 1	95	District	Band S&E	Palm Bay	Senior High School		164	
2/10/2001 3	816	District	Jazz Band	Palm Bay	SHS Jazz Band 1		21	Superior
2/10/2001 3	816	District	Jazz Band	Palm Bay	SHS Jazz Band 2		19	Excellent
2/17/2001 33	37	District	Orchestra S&E	Palm Bay	Senior High School		23	
2/24/2001 23	36	District	Chorus S&E	Palm Bay	Senior High School		77	
3/3/2001 2	90	District	Chorus	Palm Bay	SHS Women's Concert Chorus		50	Superior
3/3/2001 29	90	District	Chorus	Palm Bay	SHS Concert Chorus		40	Excellent
3/10/2001 32	321	District	Concert Band	Palm Bay	SHS Concert Band 1		51	Superior
3/10/2001 32	321	District	Concert Band	Palm Bay	SHS Concert Band 2		47	Excellent
3/10/2001 32	321	District	Concert Band	Palm Bay	SHS Concert Band 3		32	Excellent
3/17/2001 3	31	District	Orchestra	Palm Bay	SHS Orchestra		26	Superior
3/17/2001 3	31	District	Orchestra	Palm Bay	SHS Chamber Orchestra		8	Superior
4/2/2001 3	50	State	Orchestra S&E	Palm Bay	Senior High School		8	
4/11/2001 33	35	State	Band S&E	Palm Bay	Senior High School		55	
4/11/2001 33	36	State	Jazz Band	Palm Bay	SHS Jazz Band		19	Superior
4/26/2001 33	33	State	Orchestra	Palm Bay	SHS Orchestra		49	Superior
5/8/2001 33	30	State	Concert Band	Palm Bay	SHS Concert Band		46	Excellent
					Ba	nd Total:	557	
					Choi	rus Total:	167	
					Orches	tra Total:	114	
					SCHOO	L TOTAL:	838	

School 051	011	School N	lame: Rockled	ge Senior High School	Population:	1561
Assessment Date ID	D [	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
10/28/2000 18	81 I	District	Marching Band	Rockledge SHS Marching Band	96	Excellent
2/10/2001 19	95 I	District	Band S&E	Rockledge Senior High School	115	
2/10/2001 31	16 I	District	Jazz Band	Rockledge SHS Jazz Band	21	Excellent
2/17/2001 33	37 I	District	Orchestra S&E	Rockledge Senior High School	25	
2/24/2001 23	36 I	District	Chorus S&E	Rockledge Senior High School	57	
3/3/2001 29	90 I	District	Chorus	Rockledge SHS Concert Choir	51	Excellent
3/10/2001 32	21 I	District	Concert Band	Rockledge SHS Concert Band	61	Superior
4/2/2001 35	50 \$	State	Orchestra S&E	Rockledge Senior High School	21	
4/11/2001 33	35 3	State	Band S&E	Rockledge Senior High School	2	
4/26/2001 33	33 \$	State	Orchestra	Rockledge SHS Orchestra	18	Superior
5/12/2001 35	54 \$	State	Chorus S&E	Rockledge Senior High School	40	-
					Band Total: 295	
					Chorus Total: 148	
					Orchestra Total: 64	
					SCHOOL TOTAL: 507	

School 0	51081	Schoo	I Name: Ronald	McNair Middle School	Population	: 414
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	- # of Participa	nts Overall Assessmen
2/17/2001	337	District	Orchestra S&E	Ronald McNair Middle School		8
				0	rchestra Total:	8
				SC	HOOL TOTAL:	8
School 0	56011	Schoo	I Name: Satellit	e Senior High School	Population	: 1891
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participa	nts Overall Assessmen
10/28/2000	181	District	Marching Band	Satellite SHS Marching Band	1:	9 Superior
2/10/2001	195	District	Band S&E	Satellite Senior High School	29	0
2/10/2001	316	District	Jazz Band	Satellite SHS Jazz Band 1		21 Superior
2/10/2001	316	District	Jazz Band	Satellite SHS Jazz Band 2		20 Excellent
2/17/2001	337	District	Orchestra S&E	Satellite Senior High School	:	35
2/24/2001	236	District	Chorus S&E	Satellite Senior High School	(	94
3/3/2001	290	District	Chorus	Satellite SHS Men's Concert Chorus	3	24 Excellent
3/3/2001	290	District	Chorus	Satellite SHS Chamber Choir	4	1 Excellent
3/3/2001	290	District	Chorus	Satellite SHS Women's Concert Che	orus	8 Excellent
3/3/2001	290	District	Chorus	Satellite SHS Mixed Consort Chorus	3	4 Superior
3/10/2001	321	District	Concert Band	Satellite SHS Concert Band 1	Į	9 Superior
3/10/2001	321	District	Concert Band	Satellite SHS Concert Band 2	Į	4 Excellent
3/10/2001	321	District	Concert Band	Satellite SHS Concert Band 3	(	32 NS
3/17/2001	331	District	Orchestra	Satellite SHS Concert Orchestra		1 Excellent
3/17/2001	331	District	Orchestra	Satellite SHS Symphonic Orchestra	4	1 Superior
4/2/2001	350	State	Orchestra S&E	Satellite Senior High School		22
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Satellite Senior High School	14	7
4/11/2001	336	State	Jazz Band	Satellite SHS Jazz Band 1		1 Superior
4/26/2001	333	State	Orchestra	Satellite SHS Concert Orchestra		2 Excellent
4/26/2001	333	State	Orchestra	Satellite SHS Symphonic Orchestra	4	6 Excellent
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Satellite SHS Mixed Consort Chorus	3	4 Superior
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Satellite Senior High School	Ę	50
5/8/2001	330	State	Concert Band	Satellite SHS Concert Band	Ę	9 Superior
					Band Total: 84	2
					Chorus Total: 33	5
				0	rchestra Total: 10	57
				SC	HOOL TOTAL: 134	4

School 052122	School N	lame: Southwe	est Middle School	Population:	1337
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001 195	District	Band S&E	Southwest Junior High School	63	
2/17/2001 337	District	Orchestra S&E	Southwest Junior High School	18	
2/24/2001 236	District	Chorus S&E	Southwest Junior High School	45	
3/3/2001 322	District	Concert Band	Southwest JHS Concert Band	62	Superior
4/7/2001 291	District	Chorus	Southwest JHS Concert Choir	56	Excellent
				Band Total: 125	
				Chorus Total: 101	
				Orchestra Total: 18	
				SCHOOL TOTAL: 244	

School 0	50302	Schoo	I Name:	Space	e Coast Middle School	Рори	ulation:	1178
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Orga	anization	Performing Organization	# (	of Participants	Overall Assessmer
2/10/2001	195	District	Band S&	kΕ	Space Coast Middle School		49	
2/17/2001	337	District	Orchestr	ra S&E	Space Coast Middle School		11	
2/24/2001	236	District	Chorus S	S&E	Space Coast Middle School		17	
3/3/2001	322	District	Concert	Band	Space Coast MS Concert Band 1		63	Excellent
3/3/2001	322	District	Concert	Band	Space Coast MS Concert Band 2		57	Good
3/17/2001	331	District	Orchestr	a	Space Coast MS Orchestra		34	Excellent
4/7/2001	291	District	Chorus		Space Coast MS Mixed Chorus		38	Excellent
4/7/2001	291	District	Chorus		Space Coast MS SSA Chorus		40	Superior
						Band Total:	169	·
						Chorus Total:	95	
						Orchestra Total:	45	
						SCHOOL TOTAL:	309	
School 0	52071	Schoo	I Name:	Stone	Junior High School	Рор	ulation:	812
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Orga	anization	Performing Organization	# (	of Participants	Overall Assessmen
2/10/2001	195	District	Band S&	kΕ	Stone Junior High School		28	
2/17/2001	337	District	Orchestr	ra S&E	Stone Junior High School		3	
3/3/2001	322	District	Concert	Band	Stone JHS Concert Band		56	Superior
3/17/2001	331	District	Orchestr	a	Stone JHS Orchestra		15	Excellent
4/7/2001	291	District	Chorus		Stone JHS Mixed Chorus		25	NS
						Band Total:	84	
						Chorus Total:	25	
						Orchestra Total:	18	
						SCHOOL TOTAL:	127	
School 0	)54111	Schoo	I Name:	Thom	as Jefferson Junior High Sch	ool Popi	ulation:	537
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Orga		Performing Organization	•	of Participants	Overall Assessmen
2/10/2001	195	District	Band S&	kΕ	Thomas Jefferson Junior High Sc	hool	33	
2/17/2001	337	District	Orchestr	ra S&E	Thomas Jefferson Junior High Sc	hool	23	
2/24/2001	236	District	Chorus S	S&E	Thomas Jefferson Junior High Sc		44	
3/3/2001	322	District	Concert	Band	Thomas Jefferson JHS Concert E		43	Superior
3/17/2001	331	District	Orchestr		Thomas Jefferson JHS Orchestra		25	Superior
4/7/2001	291	District	Chorus		Thomas Jefferson JHS SA Choru		50	Superior
						Band Total:	76	
						Chorus Total:	94	
						Orchestra Total:	48	
						SCHOOL TOTAL:	218	
School 0	50011	Schoo	I Name:	Titusv	ville High School	Pop	ulation:	2189
Assessment Date		District/State	Type of Orga		Performing Organization	•		Overall Assessmen
10/00/0000			. , - 0 0. orgc					

Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
10/28/2000	181	District	Marching Band	Titusville HS Marching Band	140	Superior
2/10/2001	195	District	Band S&E	Titusville High School	117	
2/17/2001	337	District	Orchestra S&E	Titusville High School	26	
2/24/2001	236	District	Chorus S&E	Titusville High School	90	
3/3/2001	290	District	Chorus	Titusville HS Women's Chorus	66	Superior
3/3/2001	290	District	Chorus	Titusville HS Concert Chorus	44	Excellent

### **Brevard** continued

Titusville H	ligh Scho	ol continu	ied			
3/10/2001	321	District	Concert Band	Titusville HS Concert Band 1	51	Superior
3/10/2001	321	District	Concert Band	Titusville HS Concert Band 2	58	Excellent
3/17/2001	331	District	Orchestra	Titusville HS Symphonic Orchestra	44	Superior
3/17/2001	331	District	Orchestra	Titusville HS Chamber Orchestra	22	Superior
4/2/2001	350	State	Orchestra S&E	Titusville High School	11	
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Titusville High School	16	
4/26/2001	333	State	Orchestra	Titusville HS Symphonic Orchestra	48	Superior
4/26/2001	333	State	Orchestra	Titusville HS Chamber Orchestra	17	Superior
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Titusville HS Women's Chorus	62	Superior
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	Titusville High School	84	
				Band Total:	382	
				Chorus Total:	346	
				Orchestra Total:	168	
				SCHOOL TOTAL:	896	

School 05	53141	School	Name: West S	hore Jr-Sr High School	Population:	831
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	195	District	Band S&E	West Shore Jr-Sr High School	133	
2/24/2001	236	District	Chorus S&E	West Shore Jr-Sr High School	24	
3/3/2001	322	District	Concert Band	West Shore Jr-Sr MS Concert Band	46	Superior
3/3/2001	290	District	Chorus	West Shore Jr-Sr HS Concert Chorale	21	Good
3/10/2001	321	District	Concert Band	West Shore Jr-Sr HS Concert Band	64	Superior
3/17/2001	331	District	Orchestra	West Shore Jr-SHS HS Sinfionetta Orchestra	10	Superior
3/17/2001	331	District	Orchestra	West Shore Jr-Sr HS Sinfonia	45	Excellent
4/2/2001	350	State	Orchestra S&E	West Shore Jr-Sr High School	20	
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	West Shore Jr-Sr High School	16	
4/26/2001	333	State	Orchestra	West Shore Jr-Sr HS Sinfonia	45	Excellent
				Band T	otal: 259	
				Chorus T	otal: 45	
				Orchestra T	otal: 120	
				SCHOOL TO	TAL: 424	
BREVARD C	OUNTY	TOTALS		Band T	otal: 6079	
				Chorus T	otal: 3561	
				Orchestra T	otal: 1591	
				COUNTY TO	TAL: 11231	

# **BROWARD**

School (	060106	Schoo	I Name: Americ	can Heritage School (Broward)		
Assessment Date	e ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	184	District	Marching Band	American Heritage (Broward) Marching Band	29	Excellent
2/17/2001	199	District	Band S&E	American Heritage (Broward) High School	25	
3/2/2001	223	District	Band S&E	American Heritage (Broward) Middle School	35	
3/9/2001	300	District	Chorus	American Heritage (Broward) HS Acappella Choru	s 24	Excellent
3/9/2001	300	District	Chorus	American Heritage (Broward) HS Bel Canto Choru	is 20	Superior
3/9/2001	300	District	Chorus	American Heritage (Broward) HS Singers	39	Excellent
3/24/2001	320	District	Chorus S&E	American Heritage (Broward) High School	38	
3/29/2001	341	District	Orchestra	American Heritage (Broward) MS Concert Orchest	tra 23	Superior
3/29/2001	341	District	Orchestra	American Heritage (Broward) MS Beginning	27	Superior
3/29/2001	339	District	Orchestra	American Heritage (Broward) HS Orchestrra	13	Superior
3/29/2001	342	District	Orchestra S&E	American Heritage (Broward) Middle School	141	
4/20/2001	301	District	Chorus	American Heritage (Broward) 7th/8th Grade Choru	ıs 25	NS
4/20/2001	301	District	Chorus	American Heritage (Broward) 6th Grade Chorus	19	Excellent
4/28/2001	307	District	Concert Band	American Heritage (Broward) MS Concert Band	53	Excellent
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	American Heritage (Broward) Bel Canto Singers	20	Excellent
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	American Heritage (Broward) High School	9	
				Band Tota	l: 142	
				Chorus Tota	l: 194	
				Orchestra Tota	l: 204	
				SCHOOL TOTAL	.: 540	
School (	)61791	Schoo	l Name: Apollo	Middle School Po	pulation:	1517
Assessment Date	e ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
3/2/2001	223	District	Band S&E	Apollo Middle School	59	
4/28/2001	307	District	Concert Band	Apollo MS Concert Band	50	Disqualified
				Band Tota	l: 109	
				SCHOOL TOTAL	.: 109	
School (	)62611	Schoo	I Name: Bair M	iddle School Po	pulation:	1811
Assessment Date	e ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	
3/2/2001	223	District	Band S&E	Bair Middle School	20	
4/28/2001	307	District	Concert Band	Bair MS Concert Band 1	53	Good
4/28/2001	307	District	Concert Band	Bair MS Concert Band 2	91	CO
				Band Tota		
				SCHOOL TOTAL		
School (	060020	Schoo	Name: Blake	School		
Assessment Date		District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
3/24/2001	320	District	Chorus S&E	Blake School	<i>#</i> of 1 anticipants	
4/20/2001	301	District	Chorus	Blake School Youth Choir	21	Superior
., _0, _001	001	Biothot	0110100	Chorus Tota		Caponor
				SCHOOL TOTAL		
				SCHOOL IVIAL	21	

School (	60361	School	Name: Blanch	e Ely High School	Populat	tion:	2527
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Par	ticipants	Overall Assessmen
11/4/2000	184	District	Marching Band	Ely HS Marching Band		56	Good
2/17/2001	199	District	Band S&E	Blanche Ely High School		16	
				Bar	d Total:	72	
				SCHOOL	TOTAL:	72	
School (	61741	School	Name: Boyd H	I. Anderson High School	Populat	tion:	2705
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Par	ticipants	Overall Assessment
3/9/2001	300	District	Chorus	Boyd H. Anderson HS Concert Choir		25	NS
				Choru	is Total:	25	
				SCHOOL	TOTAL:	25	
School (	63391	School	Name: Charle	s W. Flanagan High School	Populat	tion:	4940
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Par	ticipants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	184	District	Marching Band	Flanagan High School Marching Band		213	Superior
2/15/2001	212	District	Jazz Band	Flanagan HS Jazz Band 1		21	Excellent
2/15/2001	212	District	Jazz Band	Flanagan HS Jazz Band 2		28	Excellent
2/17/2001	199	District	Band S&E	Charles W. Flanagan High School		198	
3/9/2001	300	District	Chorus	Flanagan HS Mixed Chorus		86	Superior
3/9/2001	300	District	Chorus	Flanagan HS Women's Concert Chorus		56	Superior
3/9/2001	300	District	Chorus	Flanagan HS Men's Chorus		22	Superior
3/10/2001	272	District	Concert Band	Flanagan HS Concert Band 1		56	Superior
3/10/2001	272	District	Concert Band	Flanagan HS Concert Band 2		70	Superior
3/10/2001	272	District	Concert Band	Flanagan HS Concert Band 3		69	Excellent
3/24/2001	320	District	Chorus S&E	Charles W. Flanagan High School		65	
3/29/2001	339	District	Orchestra	Flanagan HS Orchestra		29	Excellent
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Charles W. Flanagan High School		21	
5/3/2001	329	State	Concert Band	Flanagan HS Concert Band 1		54	Superior
5/3/2001	329	State	Concert Band	Flanagan HS Concert Band 2		77	Excellent
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Flanagan HS Boys' Chorus		24	Excellent
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Flanagan HS Girls' Chorus		60	Excellent
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Flanagan HS Mixed Chorus		90	Excellent
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Charles W. Flanagan High School		56	
					d Total:	807	
				Choru	is Total:	459	
				Orchest	ra Total:	29	
				SCHOOL	TOTAL	1295	

School 06	51681	School I	Name: Coconut	Creek High School	Population:	2629
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	184	District	Marching Band	Coconut Creek High School Marching Band	48	Excellent
2/17/2001	199	District	Band S&E	Coconut Creek High School	24	
3/9/2001	300	District	Chorus	Coconut Creek HS Mixed Chorus	25	NS
3/10/2001	272	District	Concert Band	Coconut Creek HS Concert Band	38	Excellent
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Coconut Creek High School	1	
				Band	Total: 111	
				Chorus	Total: 25	
				SCHOOL TO	DTAL: 136	

School 0	61931	Schoo	Name: Coope	r City High School	Population:	2394
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	184	District	Marching Band	Cooper City High School Marching Band	155	Superior
2/17/2001	199	District	Band S&E	Cooper City High School	97	
3/9/2001	300	District	Chorus	Cooper City HS Chorale Ensemble	31	Excellent
3/10/2001	272	District	Concert Band	Cooper City HS Concert Band 1	39	Excellent
3/10/2001	272	District	Concert Band	Cooper City HS Concert Band 2	68	Excellent
3/24/2001	320	District	Chorus S&E	Cooper City High School	21	
				Banc	Total: 359	
				Chorus	s Total: 52	
				SCHOOL 1	OTAL: 411	
School 0	61151	Schoo	Name: Coral S	Springs High School	Population:	2803
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	101					
	184	District	Marching Band	Coral Springs HS Marching Band	112	
2/15/2001	212	District District	Marching Band Jazz Band	Coral Springs HS Marching Band Coral Springs HS Jazz Band	112 20	
			-			Superior Excellent
2/15/2001	212	District	Jazz Band	Coral Springs HS Jazz Band	20	Superior Excellent
2/15/2001 2/17/2001	212 199	District District	Jazz Band Band S&E	Coral Springs HS Jazz Band Coral Springs High School	20 133	Superior Excellent
2/15/2001 2/17/2001 3/9/2001	212 199 300	District District District	Jazz Band Band S&E Chorus	Coral Springs HS Jazz Band Coral Springs High School Coral Springs HS Men's Concert Chorus	20 133 19	Superior Excellent Superior
2/15/2001 2/17/2001 3/9/2001 3/9/2001	212 199 300 300	District District District District	Jazz Band Band S&E Chorus Chorus	Coral Springs HS Jazz Band Coral Springs High School Coral Springs HS Men's Concert Chorus Coral Springs HS Concert Chorale	20 133 19 57	Superior Excellent Superior Excellent
2/15/2001 2/17/2001 3/9/2001 3/9/2001 3/9/2001	212 199 300 300 300	District District District District District	Jazz Band Band S&E Chorus Chorus Chorus	Coral Springs HS Jazz Band Coral Springs High School Coral Springs HS Men's Concert Chorus Coral Springs HS Concert Chorale Coral Springs HS Combined Mixed Chorus	20 133 19 57 87	Superior Excellent Superior Excellent Superior
2/15/2001 2/17/2001 3/9/2001 3/9/2001 3/9/2001 3/9/2001	212 199 300 300 300 300	District District District District District District	Jazz Band Band S&E Chorus Chorus Chorus Chorus	Coral Springs HS Jazz Band Coral Springs High School Coral Springs HS Men's Concert Chorus Coral Springs HS Concert Chorale Coral Springs HS Combined Mixed Chorus Coral Springs HS Singers	20 133 19 57 87 31	Superior Excellent Superior Excellent Superior Superior

Coral Springs High School

Coral Springs High School

Coral Springs HS Singers

Coral Springs High School

Coral Springs HS Combined Mixed Chorus

Coral Springs HS Men's Concert Chorus

Coral Springs HS Select Women's Chorus

Band Total: Chorus Total: 40

1

90

20

30

30

21

363

452

815

Good

Good

Excellent

Superior

SCHOOL TOTAL:

School 062561	School	Name: Coral S	Springs Middle School	Population	: 1725
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participa	nts Overall Assessment
3/2/2001 223	District	Band S&E	Coral Springs Middle School		7
4/20/2001 301	District	Chorus	Coral Springs MS Concert Chorus	4	6 CO
4/28/2001 307	District	Concert Band	Coral Springs MS Concert Band	(	60 Good
				Band Total:	67
			(	Chorus Total:	6
			SCH	IOOL TOTAL: 1'	3

School 061871	School Name	Crystal	Lake Community Middle School Po	pulation:	1515
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of 0	Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
3/29/2001 341	District Orche	stra	Crystal Lake Community MS Concert Orchestra	68	Superior
3/29/2001 341	District Orche	stra	Crystal Lake Community MS Intermediate Orchest	tra 55	Superior
			Orchestra Tota	l: 123	
			SCHOOL TOTAL	.: 123	

3/24/2001

4/11/2001

5/5/2001

5/5/2001

5/5/2001

5/5/2001

5/5/2001

320

335

355

355

355

355

353

District

State

State

State

State

State

State

Chorus S&E

Band S&E

Chorus

Chorus

Chorus

Chorus

Chorus S&E

	061711	School N	lame: Deerfie	eld Beach High School	Popul	ation:	2878
Assessment Dat			Type of Organization	Performing Organization		Participants	
11/4/2000	184	District	Marching Band	Deerfield Beach High School Mar	ching Band	70	Superior
2/15/2001	212		Jazz Band	Deerfield Beach HS Jazz Band		20	NS
2/17/2001	199	District	Band S&E	Deerfield Beach High School		25	
3/10/2001	272	District	Concert Band	Deerfield Beach HS Concert Ban	d	48	Excellent
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Deerfield Beach High School		1	
					Band Total:	164	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	164	
School	060371	School N	lame: Dillard	School of the Arts	Popul	ation:	2597
Assessment Dat	e ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of F	Participants	Overall Assessmen
11/4/2000	184	District	Marching Band	Dillard SOTA Marching Band		110	Superior
2/17/2001	199	District	Band S&E	Dillard School of the Arts		50	
3/9/2001	300	District	Chorus	Dillard SOTA Concert Chorale		46	Excellent
3/10/2001	272	District	Concert Band	Dillard SOTA Concert Band		50	Excellent
3/24/2001	320	District	Chorus S&E	Dillard School of the Arts		88	
3/29/2001	339		Orchestra	Dillard SOTA Orchestra		29	
4/2/2001	350		Orchestra S&E	Dillard School of the Arts			
5/5/2001	353		Chorus S&E	Dillard School of the Arts		40	
					Band Total:	210	
					Chorus Total:	174	
					Orchestra Total:	30	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	414	
School	060861	School N	ame: Driftwo	ood Middle School	Popul	ation:	1631
Assessment Dat			Type of Organization	Performing Organization	•	Participants	
3/1/2001	245		Jazz Band	Driftwood MS Jazz Band	<i>"</i> 011	27	Superior
3/2/2001	223		Band S&E	Driftwood Middle School		112	•
4/28/2001	307		Concert Band	Driftwood MS Concert Band 1		78	
4/28/2001	307		Concert Band	Driftwood MS Concert Band 2		74	•
4/20/2001	307	District	Concert Danu	Dilitwood wis concert Dalid 2			LYCENELI
					Band Total:	201	
					Band Total: SCHOOL TOTAL:	291 291	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	291	
	063622	School N		Cove Middle School	SCHOOL TOTAL:	291 ation:	
Assessment Dat	e ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Cove Middle School Performing Organization	SCHOOL TOTAL:	291 ation: Participants	Overall Assessmen
Assessment Dat 3/1/2001	e ID 245	District/State District	Type of Organization Jazz Band	Cove Middle School Performing Organization Falcon Cove MS Jazz Band	SCHOOL TOTAL:	291 ation: Participants 27	
Assessment Dat 3/1/2001 3/2/2001	e ID 245 223	District/State District District	Type of Organization Jazz Band Band S&E	Cove Middle School Performing Organization Falcon Cove MS Jazz Band Falcon Cove Middle School	SCHOOL TOTAL:	291 ation: Participants 27 278	Overall Assessmen Superior
Assessment Dat 3/1/2001 3/2/2001 4/28/2001	e ID 245 223 307	District/State District District District	Type of Organization Jazz Band Band S&E Concert Band	Cove Middle School Performing Organization Falcon Cove MS Jazz Band Falcon Cove Middle School Falcon Cove MS Concert Band 1	SCHOOL TOTAL: Popul	291 ation: Participants 27 278 79	Overall Assessmen Superior Excellent
Assessment Dat 3/1/2001 3/2/2001 4/28/2001 4/28/2001	e ID 245 223 307 307	District/State District District District District	Type of Organization Jazz Band Band S&E Concert Band Concert Band	Cove Middle School Performing Organization Falcon Cove MS Jazz Band Falcon Cove Middle School Falcon Cove MS Concert Band 1 Falcon Cove MS Concert Band 2	SCHOOL TOTAL: Popul	291 ation: Participants 27 278 79 67	Overall Assessmen Superior Excellent Excellent
Assessment Dat 3/1/2001 3/2/2001 4/28/2001	e ID 245 223 307	District/State District District District District	Type of Organization Jazz Band Band S&E Concert Band	Cove Middle School Performing Organization Falcon Cove MS Jazz Band Falcon Cove Middle School Falcon Cove MS Concert Band 1	SCHOOL TOTAL: Popul # of F	291 ation: Participants 27 278 79 67 67	Overall Assessmen Superior Excellent Excellent Superior
Assessment Dat 3/1/2001 3/2/2001 4/28/2001 4/28/2001	e ID 245 223 307 307	District/State District District District District	Type of Organization Jazz Band Band S&E Concert Band Concert Band	Cove Middle School Performing Organization Falcon Cove MS Jazz Band Falcon Cove Middle School Falcon Cove MS Concert Band 1 Falcon Cove MS Concert Band 2 Falcon Cove MS Concert Band 3	SCHOOL TOTAL: Popul. # of F Band Total:	291 ation: <sup>Participants</sup> 277 278 79 67 67 518	Overall Assessmen Superior Excellent Excellent Superior
Assessment Dat 3/1/2001 3/2/2001 4/28/2001 4/28/2001 4/28/2001	e ID 245 223 307 307 307	District/State District District District District District	Type of Organization Jazz Band Band S&E Concert Band Concert Band Concert Band	Cove Middle School Performing Organization Falcon Cove MS Jazz Band Falcon Cove Middle School Falcon Cove MS Concert Band 1 Falcon Cove MS Concert Band 2 Falcon Cove MS Concert Band 3	Band Total: SCHOOL TOTAL:	291 ation: <sup>D</sup> articipants 27 278 79 67 67 67 518 518	Overall Assessmen Superior Excellent Excellent Superior
Assessment Dat 3/1/2001 3/2/2001 4/28/2001 4/28/2001 4/28/2001 <b>School</b>	e ID 245 223 307 307 307 307	District/State District District District District District School N	Type of Organization Jazz Band Band S&E Concert Band Concert Band Concert Band	Cove Middle School Performing Organization Falcon Cove MS Jazz Band Falcon Cove Middle School Falcon Cove MS Concert Band 1 Falcon Cove MS Concert Band 2 Falcon Cove MS Concert Band 3 Glen Middle School	SCHOOL TOTAL: Popul # of F Band Total: SCHOOL TOTAL: Popul	291 ation: <sup>Participants</sup> 277 278 79 67 518 518 518 ation:	Overall Assessmen Superior Excellent Excellent Superior
Assessment Dat 3/1/2001 3/2/2001 4/28/2001 4/28/2001 4/28/2001 <b>School</b> Assessment Dat	e ID 245 223 307 307 307 307 <b>063051</b> e ID	District/State District District District District District <b>School N</b> District/State	Type of Organization Jazz Band Band S&E Concert Band Concert Band Concert Band <b>Jame: Forest</b> Type of Organization	Cove Middle School Performing Organization Falcon Cove MS Jazz Band Falcon Cove Middle School Falcon Cove MS Concert Band 1 Falcon Cove MS Concert Band 2 Falcon Cove MS Concert Band 3 Glen Middle School Performing Organization	SCHOOL TOTAL: Popul # of F Band Total: SCHOOL TOTAL: Popul	291 ation: <sup>2</sup> articipants 27 278 79 67 67 518 518 518 ation: <sup>2</sup> articipants	Overall Assessmen Superior Excellent Excellent Superior
Assessment Dat 3/1/2001 3/2/2001 4/28/2001 4/28/2001 4/28/2001 <b>School</b> Assessment Dat 3/2/2001	e ID 245 223 307 307 307 307 063051 e ID 223	District/State District District District District District District District/State District	Type of Organization Jazz Band Band S&E Concert Band Concert Band Concert Band Concert Band	Cove Middle School Performing Organization Falcon Cove MS Jazz Band Falcon Cove MS Concert Band 1 Falcon Cove MS Concert Band 2 Falcon Cove MS Concert Band 3 Glen Middle School Performing Organization Forest Glen Middle School	SCHOOL TOTAL: Popul # of F Band Total: SCHOOL TOTAL: Popul	291 ation: <sup>2</sup> articipants 27 278 79 67 67 518 518 518 518 ation: <sup>2</sup> articipants 28	Overall Assessmen Superior Excellent Excellent Superior 1453 Overall Assessmen
Assessment Dat 3/1/2001 3/2/2001 4/28/2001 4/28/2001 4/28/2001	e ID 245 223 307 307 307 307 <b>063051</b> e ID	District/State District District District District District District District/State District	Type of Organization Jazz Band Band S&E Concert Band Concert Band Concert Band <b>Jame: Forest</b> Type of Organization	Cove Middle School Performing Organization Falcon Cove MS Jazz Band Falcon Cove Middle School Falcon Cove MS Concert Band 1 Falcon Cove MS Concert Band 2 Falcon Cove MS Concert Band 3 Glen Middle School Performing Organization	SCHOOL TOTAL: Popul # of F Band Total: SCHOOL TOTAL: Popul # of F	291 ation: <sup>D</sup> articipants 277 278 79 67 67 518 518 518 ation: <sup>D</sup> articipants 28 51	Overall Assessmen Superior Excellent Excellent Superior
Assessment Dat 3/1/2001 3/2/2001 4/28/2001 4/28/2001 4/28/2001 <b>School</b> Assessment Dat 3/2/2001	e ID 245 223 307 307 307 307 063051 e ID 223	District/State District District District District District District District/State District	Type of Organization Jazz Band Band S&E Concert Band Concert Band Concert Band Concert Band	Cove Middle School Performing Organization Falcon Cove MS Jazz Band Falcon Cove MS Concert Band 1 Falcon Cove MS Concert Band 2 Falcon Cove MS Concert Band 3 Falcon Cove MS Concert Band 3 Glen Middle School Performing Organization Forest Glen Middle School Forest Glen MS Concert Band	SCHOOL TOTAL: Popul # of F Band Total: SCHOOL TOTAL: Popul	291 ation: <sup>2</sup> articipants 27 278 79 67 67 518 518 518 518 ation: <sup>2</sup> articipants 28	Overall Assessmen Superior Excellent Excellent Superior 1453 Overall Assessmen

School (	)60951	School Nar	ne: Fort La	uderdale High School	Po	pulation:	1696
Assessment Date	e ID		e of Organization	Performing Organization		# of Participants	Overall Assessmen
11/4/2000	184		arching Band	Fort Lauderdale High School Mar	ching Band	54	Superior
2/17/2001	199		nd S&E	Fort Lauderdale High School		5	
4/11/2001	335	State Ba	nd S&E	Fort Lauderdale High School		1	
					Band Tota		
					SCHOOL TOTA	L: 60	
School (	061011	School Nar	ne: Henry [	D. Perry Middle School	Po	pulation:	1600
Assessment Date	ID	District/State Type	e of Organization	Performing Organization		# of Participants	Overall Assessmen
3/2/2001	223	District Ba	nd S&E	Henry D. Perry Middle School		85	
4/20/2001	301	District Ch	orus	Perry MS Mixed Chorus		45	Good
4/28/2001	307	District Co	ncert Band	Perry MS Concert Band		49	Excellent
					Band Tota	l: 134	
					Chorus Tota	ıl: 45	
					SCHOOL TOTA	L: 179	
School 060055 School Name		ne: Highlar	nds Christian Academy	Po	pulation:		
Assessment Date	ID	District/State Type	e of Organization	Performing Organization		# of Participants	Overall Assessmen
2/17/2001	199		nd S&E	Highlands Christian Academy		15	
3/2/2001	223		nd S&E	Highlands Christian Academy		11	
4/11/2001	335		nd S&E	Highlands Christian Academy		1	
					Band Tota	ıl: 27	
					SCHOOL TOTA		
School (	)61661	School Nar	ne: Hollvwo	ood Hills High School	Po	pulation:	2253
Assessment Date			e of Organization	Performing Organization		# of Participants	
11/4/2000	184		arching Band	Hollywood Hills HS Marching Bar	nd	120	Superior
2/15/2001	212		zz Band	Hollywood Hills HS Jazz Band		22	Superior
2/17/2001	199		nd S&E	Hollywood Hills High School		89	
3/9/2001	300		iorus	Hollywood Hills HS Spartan Acce	nts	19	NS
3/9/2001	300		orus	Hollywood Hills HS Spartan Sing		41	Fair
3/9/2001	300		orus	Hollywood Hills HS Orange&Blue		15	Disqualified
3/10/2001	272		incert Band	Hollywood Hills HS Concert Banc		39	Superior
3/10/2001	272		incert Band	Hollywood Hills HS Concert Banc		45	Excellent
3/24/2001	320		iorus S&E	Hollywood Hills High School	<i></i>	40	LYCENELI
0/27/2001	520				Band Tota	•	
					Chorus Tota		
					SCHOOL TOTA		
School (	)63471	School Nar	no: Indian I	Ridge Middle School	Do	pulation:	2177
				•	FU	•	
Assessment Date			e of Organization	Performing Organization			Overall Assessmen
3/1/2001 3/2/2001	245		zz Band	Indian Ridge MS Jazz Band		24	Excellent
3/2/2001	223	District Ba	nd S&E	Indian Ridge Middle School		168	
/24/2001	220	District Ch	OTUO CRE	Indian Didga Middle Sehool		20	

District Chorus S&E Indian Ridge Middle School 3/24/2001 320 29 3/29/2001 District Orchestra Indian Ridge MS Orchestra 35 341 Superior 3/29/2001 District Orchestra S&E Indian Ridge Middle School 47 342 4/20/2001 301 District Chorus Indian Ridge MS Advanced Chorus 30 Excellent

Indian Ridg	je Middle	e School con	tinued			
4/20/2001	301	District	Chorus	Indian Ridge MS Intermediate Chorus	41	Good
4/28/2001	307	District	Concert Band	Indian Ridge MS Concert Band 1	61	Excellent
4/28/2001	307	District	Concert Band	Indian Ridge MS Concert Band 2	61	Excellent
				Band Total:	314	
				Chorus Total:	100	
				Orchestra Total:	82	
				SCHOOL TOTAL:	496	

School 0627	51 School	Name: J. P. Tar	avella High School	Population:	3025
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000 184	4 District	Marching Band	J. P. Taravella HS Marching Band	181	Superior
2/15/2001 212	2 District	Jazz Band	J. P. Taravella HS Fusion Band	15	Good
2/15/2001 212	2 District	Jazz Band	J. P. Taravella HS Jazz Band	25	Superior
2/17/2001 199	9 District	Band S&E	J. P. Taravella High School	275	
3/9/2001 300	D District	Chorus	J. P. Taravella HS Combined Women's Chorus	s 29	Superior
3/9/2001 300	D District	Chorus	J. P. Taravella HS Beginning Women's Chorus	38	Superior
3/9/2001 300	D District	Chorus	J. P. Taravella HS Mixed Chorus	27	Superior
3/10/2001 272	2 District	Concert Band	J. P. Taravella HS Concert Band 1	57	Superior
3/10/2001 272	2 District	Concert Band	J. P. Taravella HS Concert Band 2	62	Excellent
3/10/2001 272	2 District	Concert Band	J. P. Taravella HS Concert Band 3	64	Excellent
3/29/2001 339	9 District	Orchestra	J. P. Taravella HS Orchestra	32	Superior
4/11/2001 33	5 State	Band S&E	J. P. Taravella High School	51	
4/11/2001 336	6 State	Jazz Band	J. P. Taravella HS Jazz Band	25	Superior
5/3/2001 329	9 State	Concert Band	J. P. Taravella HS Concert Band	57	Superior
5/5/2001 355	5 State	Chorus	J. P. Taravella HS Beginning Women's Chorus	33	Excellent
5/5/2001 355	5 State	Chorus	J. P. Taravella HS Chamber Singers	27	Superior
5/5/2001 355	5 State	Chorus	J. P. Taravella HS Combined Women's Chorus	s 29	Superior
5/5/2001 353	3 State	Chorus S&E	J. P. Taravella High School	30	
			Band	Total: 812	
			Chorus	Total: 213	
			Orchestra	Total: 32	
			SCHOOL TO	DTAL: 1057	

School 06310	1 School Name:	Lyons Cree	ek Middle School	Population:	1261
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of C	rganization Pe	erforming Organization	# of Participant	overall Assessment
3/2/2001 223	District Band S	S&E Ly	yons Creek Middle School	7	,
4/28/2001 307	District Conce	rt Band Ly	yons Creek MS Concert Band	51	Excellent
			-	Band Total: 58	}
				SCHOOL TOTAL: 58	}

School 06	63011	School	Name:	Marjory	Stoneman Douglas High School	Population:	3573
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Orga	anization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	184	District	Marching	g Band	Marjory Stoneman Douglas HS Marching Band	d 180	Superior
2/15/2001	212	District	Jazz Bar	nd	Marjory Stoneman Douglas HS Jazz Band	21	Superior
2/17/2001	199	District	Band S&	ε	Marjory Stoneman Douglas High School	199	
3/9/2001	300	District	Chorus		Marjory Stoneman Douglas HS Concert Choru	ıs 32	CO
3/10/2001	272	District	Concert	Band	Marjory Stoneman Douglas HS Concert Band	1 53	Superior
3/10/2001	272	District	Concert	Band	Marjory Stoneman Douglas HS Concert Band	2 53	Excellent
3/10/2001	272	District	Concert	Band	Marjory Stoneman Douglas HS Concert Band	3 32	Excellent

				Broward continued			
Marjory Sto	oneman D	ouglas High	School continued				
3/29/2001	339	District	Orchestra	Marjory Stoneman Douglas HS Or	chestra	35	Superior
5/3/2001	329	State	Concert Band	Marjory Stoneman Douglas HS Co		53	Excellent
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Marjory Stoneman Douglas High S		2	
					Band Total:	591	
					Chorus Total: Orchestra Total:	34 35	
					CHOOL TOTAL:	55 660	
School (	)60241	Schoo	Name: McArth	nur High School	Popul	ation:	2498
Assessment Date	e ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of I	Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	184	District	Marching Band	McArthur High School Marching Ba	and	65	Excellent
2/17/2001	199	District	Band S&E	McArthur High School		80	
3/9/2001	300	District	Chorus	McArthur HS Women's Concert Ch	norus	34	Excellent
3/9/2001	300	District	Chorus	McArthur HS Concert Chorus		53	Superior
3/10/2001	272	District	Concert Band	McArthur HS Concert Band		47	Superior
5/3/2001 5/5/2001	329 355	State	Concert Band	McArthur HS Concert Band McArthur HS Concert Chorus		47	Excellent Good
5/5/2001	353 353	State State	Chorus Chorus S&E	McArthur High School		50 12	Good
5/5/2001	555	Sidle	Chorus S&L	MCARING HIGH SCHOOL	Band Total:	239	
					Chorus Total:	149	
				s	CHOOL TOTAL:	388	
School (	)60481	Schoo	I Name: McNic	ol Middle School	Popul	ation:	1763
Assessment Date		District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of I	Participants	Overall Assessment
3/2/2001	223	District	Band S&E	McNicol Middle School		18	
4/28/2001	307	District	Concert Band	McNicol MS Concert Band		41	NS
					Band Total:	59	
				8	CHOOL TOTAL:	59	
School (	)61751	Schoo	l Name: Mirama	ar High School	Popul	ation:	2276
Assessment Date		District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of I	Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000 3/10/2001	184 272	District	Marching Band	Miramar HS Marching Band Miramar HS Concert Band		76	Good CO
3/10/2001	272	District	Concert Band	Miramar HS Concert Band	Band Total:	51 <b>127</b>	CO
				9	CHOOL TOTAL:	127	
				3	CHOOL TOTAL.	121	
	061241			east High School		ation:	
Assessment Date		District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization		Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000 2/17/2001	184 199	District District	Marching Band Band S&E	Northeast High School Marching B Northeast High School	band	45 6	Excellent
3/9/2001	300	District	Chorus	Northeast HS Tradewinds Chorus		6 57	Superior
3/10/2001	272	District	Concert Band	Northeast HS Concert Band		36	Excellent
3/24/2001	320	District	Chorus S&E	Northeast High School		35	EXCONON
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Northeast High School		1	
-				<b>U</b>	Dand Tatal	00	

88

School (	061281	School	Name: Nova	High School	Popu	lation:	2107
Assessment Date	e ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessmen
11/4/2000	184	District	Marching Band	Nova High School Marching Band		50	Excellent
2/15/2001	212	District	Jazz Band	Nova HS Jazz Band		19	Excellent
2/17/2001	199	District	Band S&E	Nova High School		68	
3/9/2001	300	District	Chorus	Nova HS Combined Women's Choru	IS	93	Superior
3/9/2001	300	District	Chorus	Nova HS Advanced Women's Choru	S	58	Superior
3/9/2001	300	District	Chorus	Nova HS Chorale		80	Superior
3/10/2001	272	District	Concert Band	Nova HS Concert Band 1		40	Excellent
3/10/2001	272	District	Concert Band	Nova HS Concert Band 2		19	CO
3/24/2001	320	District	Chorus S&E	Nova High School		36	
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Nova HS Chorale		54	Excellent
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Nova HS Advanced Women's Choru	s	35	Good
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Nova HS Combined Women's Choru		63	Excellent
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Nova High School	10	26	Excellent
5/5/2001	555	Oldle	CHOIUS OUL	Nova High School	Band Total:	196	
					Chorus Total:	445	
				SC	HOOL TOTAL:	641	
School (	004 04 4	School	Nome: Novo	Middle School	Danu	letien.	4507
Assessment Date		District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	•	lation: Participants	Overall Assessmen
3/1/2001	245	District	Jazz Band	Nova MS Jazz Band 1	# 01	25	Superior
			Jazz Band	Nova MS Jazz Band 1		25	•
3/1/2001	245	District					Excellent
3/2/2001	223	District	Band S&E	Nova Middle School		77	
3/24/2001	320	District	Chorus S&E	Nova Middle School		26	<b>.</b> .
4/20/2001	301	District	Chorus	Nova MS 6th Grade Chorus		46	Superior
4/20/2001	301	District	Chorus	Nova MS 8th Grade Chorus		30	Superior
4/20/2001	301	District	Chorus	Nova MS Young Women's Chorus		59	Superior
4/28/2001	307	District	Concert Band	Nova MS Concert Band 1		31	NS
4/28/2001	307	District	Concert Band	Nova MS Concert Band 2		46	NS
					Band Total:	204	
					Chorus Total:	161	
				SC	HOOL TOTAL:	365	
School (	060471	School	Name: Olsen	Middle School	Рори	lation:	1854
Assessment Date	e ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessmen
3/2/2001	223	District	Band S&E	Olsen Middle School		65	
4/28/2001	307	District	Concert Band	Olsen MS Concert Band		65	Good
					Band Total:	130	
				SC	HOOL TOTAL:	130	
School (	060701	School	Name: Parkw	vay Middle School of the Arts	Popu	lation:	1852
Assessment Date	e ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	•	Participants	Overall Assessmen
3/1/2001	245	District	Jazz Band	Parkway MSOTA Jazz Band		18	Superior
3/2/2001	223	District	Band S&E	Parkway Middle School of the Perfor	ming Arts	62	
3/29/2001	341	District	Orchestra	Parkway MSOTA Beginning Orchest	0	19	Superior
3/29/2001	341	District	Orchestra	Parkway MSOTA Concert Orchestra		42	Superior
3/29/2001	342	District	Orchestra S&E	Parkway Middle School of the Perfor		61	
4/20/2001	301	District	Chorus	Parkway MSOTA Allegro Chorus		28	Excellent
4/20/2001	301	District	Chorus	Parkway MSOTA Metronome Chorus	s 1	23	Excellent
1/20/2001	001	District	010103	r antway weer metronome enorus		20	
continued							

				Diowara continuca			
Parkway Mio	ddle Sch	ool of the Ar	ts continued				
4/20/2001	301	District	Chorus	Parkway MSOTA Metronome Chorus 2		34	Excellent
4/28/2001	307	District	Concert Band	Parkway MSOTA Concert Band 1		38	Excellent
4/28/2001	307	District	Concert Band	Parkway MSOTA Concert Band 2		37	Excellent
				В	and Total:	155	
				Cho	orus Total:	85	
				Orches	stra Total:	122	
				SCHOO	OL TOTAL:	362	
School 0	65081	Schoo	I Name: Pembi	oke Pines Charter Middle School	Popula	ation:	665
Assessment Date		District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Pa	articipants	Overall Assessme
3/2/2001	223	District	Band S&E	Pembroke Pines Charter Middle School		45	
4/28/2001	307	District	Concert Band	Pembroke Pines Charter MS Concert Ba	nd	52	Superior
					and Total:	97	
				SCHOO	OL TOTAL:	97	
School 0	60104	Schoo	I Name: Pine C	rest School at Ft. Lauderdale			
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Pa	articipants	Overall Assessmer
2/10/2001	312	District	Band S&E	Pine Crest School at Ft. Lauderdale		79	
2/15/2001	212	District	Jazz Band	Pine Crest Ft. Lauderdale Jazz Band		19	Excellent
2/17/2001	199	District	Band S&E	Pine Crest School at Ft. Lauderdale (HS)		138	
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Pine Crest School at Ft. Lauderdale (HS)		37	
4/28/2001	307	District	Concert Band	Pine Crest School Ft. Lauderdale MS Co	ncert Band	49	Excellent
				B	and Total:	322	
				SCHOO	L TOTAL:	322	
School 0	61881	Schoo	I Name: Pines	Middle School	Popula	tion:	1666
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Pa	articipants	Overall Assessmen
3/1/2001	245	District	Jazz Band	Pines MS Jazz Band		22	Excellent
3/2/2001	223	District	Band S&E	Pines Middle School		53	
3/24/2001	320	District	Chorus S&E	Pines Middle School		7	
4/20/2001	301	District	Chorus	Pines MS Children in Harmony Chorus		50	Good
4/20/2001	301	District	Chorus	Pines MS Jubilate Chorus		19	Good
4/20/2001	301	District	Chorus	Pines MS 6th Grade Ensemble Chorus		45	Excellent
4/28/2001	307	District	Concert Band	Pines MS Concert Band 1		62	Superior
4/28/2001	307	District	Concert Band	Pines MS Concert Band 2		44	Excellent
				В	and Total:	181	
				Cho	orus Total:	121	
				SCHOO	OL TOTAL:	302	
School 0	62571	Schoo	I Name: Pione	er Middle School	Popula	tion:	1808
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Pa	articipants	Overall Assessme
3/1/2001	245	District	Jazz Band	Pioneer MS Jazz Band		32	Superior
3/2/2001	223	District	Band S&E	Pioneer Middle School		180	
3/24/2001	320	District	Chorus S&E	Pioneer Middle School		38	
4/20/2001	301	District	Chorus	Pioneer MS Beginning Chorus		71	Excellent
4/20/2001	301	District	Chorus	Pioneer MS Advanced Chorus		39	Excellent
4/28/2001	307	District	Concert Band	Pioneer MS Concert Band 1		83	Superior
1/20/2001	207	District	Concert Band	Dianaar MC Canaart Dand 2		00	Superior

Pioneer MS Concert Band 2

**Chorus Total:** 148 SCHOOL TOTAL: 525

**Band Total:** 

82

377

Superior

4/28/2001

307

District

Concert Band

School 0	61901	School	Name: Piper H	igh School I	Population:	3322
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	184	District	Marching Band	Piper High School Marching Band	126	Superior
2/17/2001	199	District	Band S&E	Piper High School	9	
3/9/2001	300	District	Chorus	Piper HS Singers	37	Excellent
3/9/2001	300	District	Chorus	Piper HS Women's Concert Chorus	20	Fair
3/9/2001	300	District	Chorus	Piper HS Women's Chamber Chorus	30	Superior
3/9/2001	300	District	Chorus	Piper HS Advanced Concert Chorus	17	Good
3/10/2001	272	District	Concert Band	Piper HS Concert Band 1	56	Superior
3/10/2001	272	District	Concert Band	Piper HS Concert Band 2	39	Excellent
3/29/2001	339	District	Orchestra	Piper HS Orchestra	21	Superior
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Piper HS Women's Chamber Chorus	29	Excellent
				Band To	otal: 230	
				Chorus To	otal: 133	
				Orchestra To	otal: 21	
				SCHOOL TOT	TAL: 384	

School 0	61451	Schoo	I Name: Plantat	ion High School	Population:	2826
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	overall Assessment
11/11/2000	187	District	Marching Band	Plantation HS Marching Band	58	Excellent
2/15/2001	212	District	Jazz Band	Plantation HS Jazz Band	23	Good
2/17/2001	199	District	Band S&E	Plantation High School	69	)
3/9/2001	300	District	Chorus	Plantation HS Concert Chorus	58	Excellent
3/10/2001	272	District	Concert Band	Plantation HS Concert Band	44	Excellent
3/24/2001	320	District	Chorus S&E	Plantation High School	2	2
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Plantation High School	3	}
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Plantation High School	2	2
				-	Band Total: 197	,
					Chorus Total: 62	
					SCHOOL TOTAL: 259	)

School 0	60551	Schoo	I Name: Plantat	tion Middle School	Populatio	n:	1285
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Particip	ants	Overall Assessment
3/2/2001	223	District	Band S&E	Plantation Middle School		28	
4/28/2001	307	District	Concert Band	Plantation MS Concert Band		33	Excellent
					Band Total:	61	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	61	

School 06	60021	School	Name: Pom	pano Beach Middle School	Population:	1303
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
3/2/2001	223	District	Band S&E	Pompano Beach Middle School	38	
4/28/2001	307	District	Concert Band	Pompano Beach MS Concert Band	48	Excellent
					Band Total: 86	
				SCF	IOOL TOTAL: 86	

School 0	62711	Schoo	I Name: Ramble	ewood Middle School	Popul	ation:	1681
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of I	Participants	Overall Assessment
3/1/2001	245	District	Jazz Band	Ramblewood MS Jazz Band 1		26	Superior
3/1/2001	245	District	Jazz Band	Ramblewood MS Jazz Band 2		25	Superior
3/2/2001	223	District	Band S&E	Ramblewood Middle School		199	
3/29/2001	341	District	Orchestra	Ramblewood MS Orchestra		37	Superior
3/29/2001	342	District	Orchestra S&E	Ramblewood Middle School		75	
4/28/2001	307	District	Concert Band	Ramblewood MS Concert Band 1		84	Superior
4/28/2001	307	District	Concert Band	Ramblewood MS Concert Band 2		74	Excellent
4/28/2001	307	District	Concert Band	Ramblewood MS Concert Band 3		67	Excellent
				Ba	nd Total:	475	
				Orches	tra Total:	112	
				SCHOOL	TOTAL:	587	
School 0	63431	Schoo	I Name: Sawgra	ass Springs Middle School	Popul	ation:	1761
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of I	Participants	Overall Assessment
3/1/2001	245	District	Jazz Band	Sawgrass Springs MS Jazz Band		26	Excellent
3/2/2001	223	District	Band S&E	Sawgrass Springs Middle School		37	
3/29/2001	341	District	Orchestra	Sawgrass Springs MS Intermediate Orche	stra	45	Superior
3/29/2001	341	District	Orchestra	Sawgrass Springs MS Concert Orchestra		42	Superior
3/29/2001	342	District	Orchestra S&E	Sawgrass Springs Middle School		30	·
4/20/2001	301	District	Chorus	Sawgrass Springs MS 8th Grade Chorus		42	Excellent

a	Sawyiass	s opinings wid conic	en Orchestia	42	Suberior
ra	&E Sawgrass	Springs Middle So	chool	30	
	Sawgrass	Springs MS 8th G	arade Chorus	42	Excellent
	Sawgrass	Springs MS 7th G	ade Chorus	45	Excellent
Ba	nd Sawgrass	Springs MS Conc	et Band	49	Excellent
			Band Total:	112	
			Chorus Total:	87	
			Orchestra Total:	117	
			SCHOOL TOTAL:	316	

School 06	61891	Schoo	I Name: Semine	ole Middle School	Populatio	n:	1261
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partici	pants	Overall Assessment
3/2/2001	223	District	Band S&E	Seminole Middle School		36	
4/28/2001	307	District	Concert Band	Seminole MS Concert Band		62	NS
					Band Total:	98	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	98	

School 062971	School Name	Silver L	akes Middle School	Population	: 1650
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of	Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participan	ts Overall Assessment
3/2/2001 223	District Band	S&E	Silver Lakes Middle School	4	7
4/28/2001 307	District Conce	rt Band	Silver Lakes MS Concert Band 1	6	5 Excellent
4/28/2001 307	District Conce	rt Band	Silver Lakes MS Concert Band 2	7	1 Good
				Band Total: 18	3
				SCHOOL TOTAL: 18	3

School 06	63331	School	Name: Silver Tr	ail Middle School	Population:	1914
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
3/1/2001	245	District	Jazz Band	Silver Trail MS Jazz Band	20	Excellent
3/2/2001	223	District	Band S&E	Silver Trail Middle School	182	
3/24/2001	320	District	Chorus S&E	Silver Trail Middle School	13	
3/29/2001	341	District	Orchestra	Silver Trail MS Orchestra	19	Excellent

continued

### **Broward** continued

### Silver Trail Middle School continued

3/29/2001	342	District	Orchestra S&E	Silver Trail Middle School		19	
4/20/2001	301	District	Chorus	Silver Trail MS Concert Chorus		31	Excellent
4/28/2001	307	District	Concert Band	Silver Trail MS Concert Band 1		34	Excellent
4/28/2001	307	District	Concert Band	Silver Trail MS Concert Band 2		34	Excellent
					Band Total:	270	
					Chorus Total:	44	
					Orchestra Total:	38	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	352	

School 060171	School N	lame: South B	roward High School	Population:	2019
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participant	s Overall Assessment
11/4/2000 184	District	Marching Band	South Broward HS Marching Bar	nd 72	2 Superior
2/17/2001 199	District	Band S&E	South Broward High School	19	9
3/10/2001 272	District	Concert Band	South Broward HS Concert Band	7(	) Good
4/11/2001 335	State	Band S&E	South Broward High School	,	l
			-	Band Total: 162	2
				SCHOOL TOTAL: 162	2

School 062	2351	School	Name: South Pl	antation High School	Population:	2540
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	184	District	Marching Band	South Plantation HS Marching Band	101	Excellent
2/15/2001 2	212	District	Jazz Band	South Plantation HS Jazz Band	17	Excellent
2/17/2001	199	District	Band S&E	South Plantation High School	100	
3/9/2001 3	300	District	Chorus	South Plantation HS Paladin Singers	65	Superior
3/9/2001 3	300	District	Chorus	South Plantation HS Women's Chorus	65	Superior
3/9/2001 3	300	District	Chorus	South Plantation HS Men's Chorus	50	Superior
3/10/2001 2	272	District	Concert Band	South Plantation HS Concert Band	37	Good
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	South Plantation High School	9	
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	South Plantation HS Beginning Women's Cho	rus 65	Excellent
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	South Plantation HS Men's Chorus	50	Excellent
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	South Plantation HS Paladin Singers	65	Superior
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	South Plantation High School	47	
				Band	Total: 264	
				Chorus	Total: 407	
				SCHOOL TO	OTAL: 671	

School 06021	1 School	Name: Stranah	an High School	Population:	2178
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000 184	District	Marching Band	Stranahan HS Marching Band	121	Superior
2/15/2001 212	District	Jazz Band	Stranahan HS Jazz Band	18	Superior
2/17/2001 199	District	Band S&E	Stranahan High School	104	
3/9/2001 300	District	Chorus	Stranahan HS Women's Concert Chorus	19	Good
3/9/2001 300	District	Chorus	Stranahan HS Singers	46	Good
3/10/2001 272	District	Concert Band	Stranahan HS Concert Band	48	Superior
3/24/2001 320	District	Chorus S&E	Stranahan High School	4	·
4/11/2001 335	State	Band S&E	Stranahan High School	25	
4/11/2001 336	State	Jazz Band	Stranahan HS Jazz Band	19	Superior
5/3/2001 329	State	Concert Band	Stranahan HS Concert Band	48	Excellent
5/5/2001 353	State	Chorus S&E	Stranahan High School	2	
			Band	Total: 383	
			Chorus	Total: 71	
			SCHOOL TO	DTAL: 454	

School 0	60251	Schoo	I Name: Sunris	e Middle School	Populatio	on:	1433
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partic	ipants	Overall Assessmer
3/2/2001	223	District	Band S&E	Sunrise Middle School		56	
4/28/2001	307	District	Concert Band	Sunrise MS Concert Band		54	Good
				Ba	nd Total:	110	
			SCHOOL	TOTAL:	110		
School 0	63151	Schoo	I Name: Teque	sta Trace Middle School	Populatio	on:	1659
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partic	ipants	Overall Assessmen
3/1/2001	245	District	Jazz Band	Tequesta Trace MS Jazz Band		25	Superior
3/2/2001	223	District	Band S&E	Tequesta Trace Middle School		108	
4/20/2001	301	District	Chorus	Tequesta Trace MS Ladies' Chorus		45	Excellent
4/20/2001	301	District	Chorus	Tequesta Trace MS 6th Grade Chorus		65	Superior
4/20/2001	301	District	Chorus	Tequesta Trace MS Advanced Chorus		53	Superior
4/28/2001	307	District	Concert Band	Tequesta Trace MS Concert Band 1		47	Excellent
4/28/2001	307	District	Concert Band	Tequesta Trace MS Concert Band 2		52	Superior
				Ba	nd Total:	232	
				Chor	us Total:	163	
				SCHOOL	TOTAL:	395	
School 0	61281b	Schoo	I Name: Univer	sity School of Nova - Ft. Lauderdale	)		
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partic	ipants	Overall Assessmen
2/17/2001	199	District	Band S&E	University School of Nova - Ft. Lauderdale	;	3	
3/2/2001	223	District	Band S&E	University School of Nova - Ft. Lauderdale	e (MS)	7	
3/9/2001	300	District	Chorus	University School of Nova-Ft. Lauderdale	HS Chorus	48	Superior
3/10/2001	272	District	Concert Band	University School of Nova - Ft. Lauderdale	e Band	30	Good
4/20/2001	301	District	Chorus	University School of Nova-Ft. Lauderdale	MS Chorus	51	Superior
				Ba	nd Total:	40	
				Chor	us Total:	99	
				SCHOOL	TOTAL:	139	
School 0	63001	Schoo	I Name: Walter	C. Young Middle School	Populatio	on:	2061
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partic	ipants	Overall Assessmen
3/2/2001	223	District	Band S&E	Walter C. Young Middle School		55	
3/29/2001	341	District	Orchestra	Walter C. Young MS Orchestra		18	Excellent
3/29/2001	342	District	Orchestra S&E	Walter C. Young Middle School		47	
4/28/2001	307	District	Concert Band	Walter C. Young MS Concert Band 1		59	Excellent
1/00/0004	007	District					- u <i>i</i>

Walter C. Young MS Concert Band 2 53 Band Total: 167 Orchestra Total: 65 SCHOOL TOTAL: 232

Excellent

School Name	: Western	n High School	Population:	4125
District/State Type of	Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
District March	ing Band	Western High School Marching Band	176	Superior
District Jazz I	Band	Western HS Jazz Band	17	Excellent
District Band	S&E	Western High School	108	
District Choru	S	Western HS Chamber Singers	28	Superior
District Choru	S	Western HS Concert Choir	62	Excellent
	District/State Type of C District March District Jazz E District Band S District Choru	District/StateType of OrganizationDistrictMarching BandDistrictJazz BandDistrictBand S&EDistrictChorus	District/StateType of OrganizationPerforming OrganizationDistrictMarching BandWestern High School Marching BandDistrictJazz BandWestern HS Jazz BandDistrictBand S&EWestern High SchoolDistrictChorusWestern HS Chamber Singers	District/StateType of OrganizationPerforming Organization# of ParticipantsDistrictMarching BandWestern High School Marching Band176DistrictJazz BandWestern HS Jazz Band17DistrictBand S&EWestern High School108DistrictChorusWestern HS Chamber Singers28

continued

4/28/2001

307

District

Concert Band

#### **Broward** continued

#### Western High School continued

3/9/2001	300	District	Chorus	Western HS Singers	44	Superior
3/9/2001	300	District	Chorus	Western HS Women's Concert Chorus	26	Excellent
3/10/2001	272	District	Concert Band	Western HS Concert Band 1	52	Superior
3/10/2001	272	District	Concert Band	Western HS Concert Band 2	65	Excellent
3/10/2001	272	District	Concert Band	Western HS Concert Band 3	39	Excellent
3/24/2001	320	District	Chorus S&E	Western High School	48	
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Western High School	55	
5/3/2001	329	State	Concert Band	Western HS Concert Band	57	Excellent
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	Western High School	36	
				Band Total:	569	
				Chorus Total:	244	
				SCHOOL TOTAL:	813	

School 0	60154	School	Name: Westmi	nster Academy		
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
3/2/2001	223	District	Band S&E	Westminster Academy	4	
3/9/2001	300	District	Chorus	Westminster Academy HS Concert Choir	23	Superior
3/9/2001	300	District	Chorus	Westminster Academy HS SA Chorus	103	Superior
3/24/2001	320	District	Chorus S&E	Westminster Academy	41	
3/29/2001	339	District	Orchestra	Westminster Academy HS Orchestra	39	Superior
3/29/2001	341	District	Orchestra	Westminster Academy MS Beginning Orchestra	34	Excellent
3/29/2001	341	District	Orchestra	Westminster Academy MS Orchestra	46	Excellent
4/20/2001	301	District	Chorus	Westminster Academy MS Chorus	25	NS
4/26/2001	333	State	Orchestra	Westminster Academy HS Orchestra	31	Excellent
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Westminster Academy HS Honor Choir	23	Superior
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Westminster Academy HS Senior Chorus	106	Superior
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Westminster Academy	15	
				Band Tota	l: 4	
				Chorus Tota	l: 336	
				Orchestra Tota	l: 150	
				SCHOOL TOTAL	.: 490	

School 0	62052	School	Name: Westpin	e Middle School	Population:	2061
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
3/2/2001	223	District	Band S&E	Westpine Middle School	20	
3/29/2001	341	District	Orchestra	Westpine MS Beginning Orchestra	43	Excellent
3/29/2001	341	District	Orchestra	Westpine MS Intermediate Orchestra	29	Superior
3/29/2001	341	District	Orchestra	Westpine MS Concert Orchestra	41	Excellent
4/20/2001	301	District	Chorus	Westpine MS Concert Chorus	45	Excellent
4/28/2001	307	District	Concert Band	Westpine MS Concert Band 1	49	Excellent
4/28/2001	307	District	Concert Band	Westpine MS Concert Band 2	55	Excellent
				Band T	otal: 124	
				Chorus T	otal: 45	
				Orchestra T	otal: 113	
				SCHOOL TO	TAL: 282	
BROWARD (	COUNTY	TOTALS		Band T	otal: 11709	
				Chorus T	otal: 4814	
				Orchestra T	otal: 1273	
				COUNTY TO	TAL: 17796	

# **CALHOUN**

School 0	70101	School	Name: Altha H	High School	Populati	on:	688
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partic	pants	Overall Assessment
2/8/2001	229	District	Chorus S&E	Altha High School		22	
3/8/2001	278	District	Chorus	Altha HS Girls' Choir		29	Excellent
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	Altha High School		2	
				-	Chorus Total:	53	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	53	
School 0	70051	School	Name: Blount	stown Middle School	Populati	on:	272
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partic	pants	Overall Assessment
2/9/2001	230	District	Chorus S&E	Blountstown Middle School		27	
3/8/2001	278	District	Chorus	Blountstown MS Concert Chorus	i	33	Excellent
					Chorus Total:	60	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	60	
School 0	70021	School	Name: Blount	stown Senior High School	Populati	on:	380
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partic	pants	Overall Assessment
10/28/2000	119	District	Marching Band	Blountstown SHS Marching Banc	b	35	Excellent
10/20/2000	110	DISTLICT	initial chining Donna			00	
2/8/2001	229	District	Chorus S&E	Blountstown Senior High School		47	
	-		•	•			
2/8/2001	229	District	Chorus S&E	Blountstown Senior High School		47	Excellent
2/8/2001 2/10/2001	229 191	District District	Chorus S&E Band S&E	Blountstown Senior High School Blountstown Senior High School Blountstown SHS Singers		47 24	
2/8/2001 2/10/2001 3/8/2001	229 191 278	District District District	Chorus S&E Band S&E Chorus	Blountstown Senior High School Blountstown Senior High School		47 24 30	
2/8/2001 2/10/2001 3/8/2001 4/11/2001	229 191 278 335	District District District State	Chorus S&E Band S&E Chorus Band S&E	Blountstown Senior High School Blountstown Senior High School Blountstown SHS Singers Blountstown Senior High School	Band Total:	47 24 30 1	
2/8/2001 2/10/2001 3/8/2001 4/11/2001	229 191 278 335	District District District State	Chorus S&E Band S&E Chorus Band S&E	Blountstown Senior High School Blountstown Senior High School Blountstown SHS Singers Blountstown Senior High School		47 24 30 1 16	
2/8/2001 2/10/2001 3/8/2001 4/11/2001	229 191 278 335	District District District State	Chorus S&E Band S&E Chorus Band S&E	Blountstown Senior High School Blountstown Senior High School Blountstown SHS Singers Blountstown Senior High School Blountstown Senior High School	Band Total:	47 24 30 1 16 <b>60</b>	
2/8/2001 2/10/2001 3/8/2001 4/11/2001	229 191 278 335 354	District District District State State	Chorus S&E Band S&E Chorus Band S&E	Blountstown Senior High School Blountstown Senior High School Blountstown SHS Singers Blountstown Senior High School Blountstown Senior High School	Band Total: Chorus Total:	47 24 30 1 16 <b>60</b> <b>93</b>	
2/8/2001 2/10/2001 3/8/2001 4/11/2001 5/12/2001	229 191 278 335 354	District District District State State	Chorus S&E Band S&E Chorus Band S&E	Blountstown Senior High School Blountstown Senior High School Blountstown SHS Singers Blountstown Senior High School Blountstown Senior High School	Band Total: Chorus Total: SCHOOL TOTAL:	47 24 30 1 16 <b>60</b> <b>93</b> <b>153</b>	

## **CHARLOTTE**

School 0	80031	School	Name: Charlo	tte High School	Populatio	on:	1905
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partici	ipants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	188	District	Marching Band	Charlotte HS Marching Band		102	Superior
2/23/2001	325	District	Jazz Band	Charlotte HS Jazz Band		18	Excellent
2/24/2001	327	District	Band S&E	Charlotte High School		80	
3/16/2001	310	District	Concert Band	Charlotte HS Concert Band		78	Excellent
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Charlotte High School		14	
					Band Total:	292	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	292	
School 0	80181	School	Name: L. A. A	inger Middle School	Populatio	on:	1075
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partici	ipants	Overall Assessment
2/24/2001	327	District	Band S&E	L. A. Ainger Middle School		8	
4/6/2001	323	District	Concert Band	L. A. Ainger MS Concert Band		49	Excellent
				-	Band Total:	57	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	57	
School 0	80051	School	Name: Lemon	Bay High School	Populatio	on:	1276
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partici	ipants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	188	District	Marching Band	Lemon Bay HS Marching Band		83	Good
2/10/2001	240	District	Chorus S&E	Lemon Bay High School		1	
2/23/2001	325	District	Jazz Band	Lemon Bay HS Jazz Band		20	Excellent
2/24/2001	327	District	Band S&E	Lemon Bay High School		17	
3/3/2001	292	District	Chorus	Lemon Bay HS Girls' Chorus		25	NS
3/3/2001	292	District	Chorus	Lemon Bay HS Mixed Chorus		30	NS
3/16/2001	310	District	Concert Band	Lemon Bay HS Concert Band		71	Good
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Lemon Bay High School		6	
				, ,	Band Total:	197	
					Chorus Total:	56	
						253	
School 0	80211	School	Name: Murdo	ck Middle School	Populatio	on:	966
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	•		Overall Assessment
2/24/2001	327	District	Band S&E	Murdock Middle School		62	
4/6/2001	323	District	Concert Band	Murdock MS Concert Band		59	Superior
					Band Total:	121	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	121	
School 0	80151	School	Name: Port C	harlotte High School	Populatio	on:	1850
Assessment Date		District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partici		Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	188	District	Marching Band	Port Charlotte High School Mar		130	Superior
2/23/2001	325	District	Jazz Band	Port Charlotte HS Jazz Band		23	Superior
2/24/2001	327	District	Band S&E	Port Charlotte High School		56	Caponor
3/16/2001	310	District	Concert Band	Port Charlotte HS Concert Banc	12	68	Excellent
3/16/2001	310	District	Concert Band	Port Charlotte HS Concert Band		60	Superior
5/3/2001	329	State	Concert Band	Port Charlotte HS Concert Band		80 80	Superior
JI JI 2001	523	Oldie	SUNCER DAILU			417	oupenui
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	417	

School 08	80131	School	Name: Port C	harlotte Middle School	Popul	lation:	1010
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/24/2001	327	District	Band S&E	Port Charlotte Middle School		46	
4/6/2001	323	District	Concert Band	Port Charlotte MS Concert Band		50	Superior
					Band Total:	96	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	96	
School 0	80121	School	Name: Punta	Gorda Middle School	Popul	lation:	1096
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/24/2001	327	District	Band S&E	Punta Gorda Middle School		30	
4/6/2001	323	District	Concert Band	Punta Gordon MS Concert Band		65	Good
					Band Total:	95	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	95	
CHARLOTTE		TY TOTALS			Band Total:	1275	
					Chorus Total:	56	
					COUNTY TOTAL:	1331	

## **CITRUS**

School 090031	School Na	me: Citrus H	igh School	Population:	1387
Assessment Date ID	District/State Ty	pe of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000 156	District M	larching Band	Citrus High School Marching Band	77	Superior
2/3/2001 232	District C	horus S&E	Citrus High School	26	
2/10/2001 201	District B	and S&E	Citrus High School	79	
3/3/2001 257	District C	oncert Band	Citrus HS Concert Band	70	Excellent
3/9/2001 280	District C	horus	Citrus HS Concert Chorus	66	Excellent
4/11/2001 335	State Ba	and S&E	Citrus High School	19	
5/12/2001 354	State C	horus S&E	Citrus High School	15	
			ő	Band Total: 245	
				Chorus Total: 107	
			S	CHOOL TOTAL: 352	

School 0	90121	School	Name: Crystal	River High School	Population:	1300
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	overall Assessment
11/4/2000	156	District	Marching Band	Crystal River HS Marching Band	69	Superior
2/3/2001	232	District	Chorus S&E	Crystal River High School	107	,
2/10/2001	201	District	Band S&E	Crystal River High School	21	
3/3/2001	257	District	Concert Band	Crystal River HS Concert Band	59	Superior
3/9/2001	280	District	Chorus	Crystal River HS Mixed Chorus	54	Superior
3/9/2001	280	District	Chorus	Crystal River HS Women's Choru	is 58	Superior
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Crystal River High School	2	2
5/8/2001	330	State	Concert Band	Crystal River HS Concert Band	46	Excellent
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Crystal River HS Concert Choir	56	Good
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Crystal River HS Women's Choir	58	Excellent
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	Crystal River High School	62	
					Band Total: 197	,
					Chorus Total: 395	;
					SCHOOL TOTAL: 592	2

School 0	90083	Schoo	l Name: Crysta	I River Middle School	Population	n: <b>910</b>
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Particip	ants Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	201	District	Band S&E	Crystal River Middle School		55
3/3/2001	257	District	Concert Band	Crystal River MS Concert Band		56 Superior
3/9/2001	280	District	Chorus	Crystal River MS Concert Chorus		43 Superior
					Band Total:	11
					Chorus Total:	43
				SC	HOOL TOTAL: 1	54
					HOUL TOTAL.	J4

School 090042	School Name:	Inverness Middle School	Population	: 1130
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of Organ	nization Performing Organization	# of Participan	ts Overall Assessment
2/10/2001 201	District Band S&B	E Inverness Middle School	1	9
			Band Total: 1	9
			SCHOOL TOTAL: 1	9

School 0	90163	Schoo	I Name: Lecant	to High School	Popula	ation:	1550
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of F	Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	156	District	Marching Band	Lecanto HS Marching Band		44	Excellent
2/3/2001	232	District	Chorus S&E	Lecanto High School		13	
2/10/2001	201	District	Band S&E	Lecanto High School		15	
3/3/2001	257	District	Concert Band	Lecanto HS Concert Band		30	Superior
3/9/2001	280	District	Chorus	Lecanto HS Concert Chorus		54	Excellent
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Lecanto High School		4	
5/8/2001	330	State	Concert Band	Lecanto HS Concert Band		28	Good
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	Lecanto High School		5	
					Band Total:	121	
					Chorus Total:	72	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	193	
School 0	90162	Schoo	Name: Lecant	to Middle School	Popula	ation:	806
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of F	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/3/2001	232	District	Chorus S&E	Lecanto Middle School		58	
3/9/2001	280	District	Chorus	Lecanto MS Boys' Chorus		37	Superior
3/9/2001	280	District	Chorus	Lecanto MS Mixed Chorus		34	Superior
3/9/2001	280	District	Chorus	Lecanto MS Girls' Chorus		45	Excellent
					Chorus Total:	174	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	174	
CITRUS CO	UNTY TO	TALS			Band Total:	693	
					Chorus Total:	791	
					COUNTY TOTAL:	1484	

### CLAY

School 1	00341	School Na	me: Clay	High School	Popul	ation:	1735
Assessment Date	ID	District/State Ty	pe of Organization	Performing Organization	•	Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	186	District M	arching Band	Clay High School Marching Band		124	Superior
2/17/2001	192	District Ba	and S&E	Clay High School		180	
2/17/2001	231	District C	horus S&E	Clay High School		60	
3/10/2001	255	District C	oncert Band	Clay High School Concert Band 1		58	Superior
3/10/2001	255	District C	oncert Band	Clay High School Concert Band 2		64	Excellent
3/13/2001	352	District C	horus	Clay HS Women's Chorus		23	Superior
3/13/2001	352		horus	Clay HS Mixed Chorus		18	Excellent
4/11/2001	335		and S&E	Clay High School		48	
5/3/2001	328		oncert Band	Clay High School Concert Band		61	Excellent
5/12/2001	356		horus	Clay HS Women's Chorus		40	Good
5/12/2001	354		horus S&E	Clay High School		3	0000
0/12/2001	001	olulo ol		olay high concor	Band Total:	535	
					Chorus Total:	144	
				s	CHOOL TOTAL:	679	
School 1	00021	School Na	me: Gree	n Cove Springs Junior High Scl	hool Popul	ation:	945
Assessment Date			pe of Organization	Performing Organization			Overall Assessment
2/17/2001	192		and S&E	Green Cove Springs Junior High S		35	
2/17/2001	231	District C	horus S&E	Green Cove Springs Junior High S		5	
3/13/2001	352	District C	horus	Green Cove Springs JHS 7th/8th C	Grade Chorus	23	Excellent
3/17/2001	256	District C	oncert Band	Green Cove Springs JHS Concert	Band	54	Excellent
					Band Total:	89	
					Chorus Total:	28	
				S	CHOOL TOTAL:	117	
School 1	00311	School Na	me: Keys	tone Heights Jr/Sr High School	Popul	ation:	1207
Assessment Date	ID	District/State Ty	pe of Organization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	186	District M	arching Band	Keystone Heights Jr/Sr HS Marchi	ng Band	35	Excellent
2/17/2001	192	District Ba	and S&E	Keystone Heights Jr/Sr High School	ol	28	
3/10/2001	255	District C	oncert Band	Keystone Heights Jr/Sr HS Concer	rt Band	36	Good
4/11/2001	335	State Ba	and S&E	Keystone Heights Jr/Sr High School		2	
				,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,	Band Total:	101	
				S	CHOOL TOTAL:	101	
0.1	00054	0.1			D		4044
	00351	School Na		side Junior High School	•	ation:	
Assessment Date			pe of Organization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001	192		and S&E	Lakeside Junior High School		49	_
2/17/2001	204		azz Band	Lakeside JHS Jazz Band		18	Excellent
2/17/2001	231	District C	horus S&E	Lakeside Junior High School		37	
3/13/2001	352	District C	horus	Lakeside JHS Mixed Ensemble		29	Excellent
3/13/2001	352	District C	horus	Lakeside JHS Treble Chorus		24	Superior
3/17/2001	256	District C	oncert Band	Lakeside JHS Concert Band 1		49	Excellent

Lakeside JHS Concert Band 2

District

Concert Band

256

3/17/2001

Excellent

59

175

90

265

**Band Total:** 

**Chorus Total:** 

SCHOOL TOTAL:

School	100391	Schoo	I Name: Middle	burg High School	Populatio	n: 1636
Assessment Date	e ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Particip	oants Overall Assess
11/4/2000	186	District	Marching Band	Middleburg HS Marching Band		72 Exceller
2/17/2001	192	District	Band S&E	Middleburg High School		78
2/17/2001	231	District	Chorus S&E	Middleburg High School		65
3/10/2001	255	District	Concert Band	Middleburg HS Concert Band		50 Good
3/13/2001	352	District	Chorus	Middleburg HS Concert Chorus		49 Superio
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Middleburg High School		2
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Middleburg HS Concert Chorus		33 Fair
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	Middleburg High School		22
				0 0	Band Total:	202
					Chorus Total:	169
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	371

School 1	00252	School	Name: Orange	Park High School	Population:	2327
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	186	District	Marching Band	Orange Park HS Marching Band	154	Superior
2/17/2001	192	District	Band S&E	Orange Park High School	89	
2/17/2001	204	District	Jazz Band	Orange Park HS Jazz Band	20	Excellent
2/17/2001	231	District	Chorus S&E	Orange Park High School	111	
3/10/2001	255	District	Concert Band	Orange Park HS Concert Band 1	59	Excellent
3/10/2001	255	District	Concert Band	Orange Park HS Concert Band 2	64	Excellent
3/13/2001	352	District	Chorus	Orange Park HS Concert Chorus	73	Good
3/13/2001	352	District	Chorus	Orange Park HS Women's Chorus	27	Superior
3/13/2001	352	District	Chorus	Orange Park HS Men's Chorus	22	Superior
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Orange Park High School	5	
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Orange Park HS Men's Chorale	23	Excellent
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Orange Park HS Women's Chorale	40	Good
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Orange Park HS Ensemble Chorus	25	Excellent
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	Orange Park High School	56	
					Band Total: 391	
					Chorus Total: 377	
				SCI	HOOL TOTAL: 768	

School 100361	School Name:	Orange	Park Junior High School	Population:	1195
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of C	rganization	Performing Organization	# of Participant	s Overall Assessment
2/17/2001 231	District Chorus	s S&E	Orange Park Junior High School	29	)
3/13/2001 352	District Chorus	5	Orange Park JHS Mixed Chorus	2	7 Superior
3/17/2001 256	District Conce	rt Band	Orange Park JHS Concert Band	36	S NS
			-	Band Total: 30	5
				Chorus Total: 50	5
				SCHOOL TOTAL: 92	2

School 1	100431	Schoo	I Name: Ridgev	view High School F	Population:	1790
Assessment Date	e ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	186	District	Marching Band	Ridgeview HS Marching Band	132	Excellent
2/17/2001	192	District	Band S&E	Ridgeview High School	121	
2/17/2001	231	District	Chorus S&E	Ridgeview High School	35	
3/10/2001	255	District	Concert Band	Ridgeview HS Concert Band 1	51	Excellent
3/10/2001	255	District	Concert Band	Ridgeview HS Concert Band 2	43	Excellent
3/13/2001	352	District	Chorus	Ridgeview HS Women's Chorus	41	Excellent
3/13/2001	352	District	Chorus	Ridgeview HS Vocal Ensemble	21	Superior
3/13/2001	352	District	Chorus	Ridgeview HS Concert Chorus	32	Excellent
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Ridgeview High School	2	
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Ridgeview HS Vocal Ensemble	39	Good
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	Ridgeview High School	15	
				Band To	otal: 349	
				Chorus To	otal: 183	
				SCHOOL TOT	AL: 532	
School 1	100004	Schoo	I Name: Saint J	Iohns Country Day School		
Assessment Date	e ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001	231	District	Chorus S&E	Saint Johns Country Day School	42	
3/13/2001	352	District	Chorus	Saint Johns Country Day School SAB Chorus	28	Superior
3/13/2001	352	District	Chorus	Saint Johns Country Day School Singers	35	Superior
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Saint Johns Country Day School Singers	45	Good
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	Saint Johns Country Day School	36	
				Chorus To	otal: 186	
				SCHOOL TOT	AL: 186	
School 1	100371	Schoo	I Name: Wilkins	son Junior High School	Population:	970
Assessment Date	e ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	•	Overall Assessment

	00371	SCHOOL	inallie. Wiikilisu	n Junior Righ School	Fopula		910
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Pa	articipants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001	192	District	Band S&E	Wilkinson Junior High School		36	
2/17/2001	231	District	Chorus S&E	Wilkinson Junior High School		8	
3/13/2001	352	District	Chorus	Wilkinson JHS Concert Chorus		22	Excellent
3/17/2001	256	District	Concert Band	Wilkinson JHS Concert Band		44	Excellent
					Band Total:	80	
					Chorus Total:	30	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	110	
CLAY COUN	ΤΥ ΤΟΤΑ	LS			Band Total:	1958	
					Chorus Total:	1263	
					COUNTY TOTAL:	3221	

## COLLIER

School 1	10311	School I	Name:	Barron	Collier High School	Рори	lation:	1669
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org		Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	240	District	Chorus S	S&E	Barron Collier High School		21	
3/3/2001	292	District	Chorus		Barron Collier HS Concert Choir		58	Superior
3/3/2001	292	District	Chorus		Barron Collier HS Women's Cho	ir	29	Superior
3/31/2001	351	District	Orchestr	a	Barron Collier HS Orchestra		49	
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus		Barron Collier HS Concert Choir		67	Excellent
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus		Barron Collier HS Women's Cho	rus	47	Superior
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S	S&E	Barron Collier High School		11	
						Chorus Total:	233	
						Orchestra Total:	49	
						SCHOOL TOTAL:	282	
School 1	10211	School I	Name:	East Na	aples Middle School	Popu	lation:	950
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org	anization	- Performing Organization	- # of	Participants	Overall Assessment
4/6/2001	323	District	Concert	Band	East Naples MS Concert Band		56	Superior
					·	Band Total:	56	
						SCHOOL TOTAL:	56	
School 1 <sup>°</sup>	10321	School I	Name:	Golden	Gate Middle School	Popu	lation:	883
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org	anization	Performing Organization		Participants	
3/31/2001	351	District	Orchestr	a	Golden Gate MS Orchestra		23	Excellent
						Orchestra Total:	23	
						SCHOOL TOTAL:	23	
School 1 <sup>°</sup>	10392	School I	Name:	Gulf Co	bast High School	Popu	lation:	2050
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org		Performing Organization	-	Participants	
11/4/2000	188	District	Marching		Gulf Coast HS Marching Band		165	Superior
2/24/2001	327	District	Band S8	-	Gulf Coast High School		34	
3/3/2001	292	District	Chorus		Gulf Coast HS Treble Choir		13	CO
3/3/2001	292	District	Chorus		Gulf Coast HS Concert Choir		23	Good
3/16/2001	310	District	Concert	Band	Gulf Coast HS Concert Band		62	Good
						Band Total:	261	
						Chorus Total:	36	
						SCHOOL TOTAL:	297	
School 1	10061	School I	Name:	Gulfvie	w Middle School	Рори	lation:	751
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org		Performing Organization	•	Participants	
2/24/2001	327	District	Band S8		Gulfview Middle School		17	
3/31/2001	351	District	Orchestr		Gulfview MS Orchestra		35	Superior
0,01,2001	001	District	Cronooli	4		Band Total:	17	Caponol
						Orchestra Total:	35	
						SCHOOL TOTAL:	52	

School 11027	Schoo	l Name: Immok	alee High School	Popul	lation:	1191
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessmen
11/4/2000 188	District	Marching Band	Immokalee High School Marching	g Band	83	Excellent
2/24/2001 327	District	Band S&E	Immokalee High School		21	
3/16/2001 310	District	Concert Band	Immokalee HS Concert Band		63	Good
				Band Total:	167	
			:	SCHOOL TOTAL:	167	
School 11036	Schoo	l Name: Immok	alee Middle School	Popul	lation:	1024
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/23/2001 325	District	Jazz Band	Immokalee MS Jazz Band		16	Superior
2/24/2001 327	District	Band S&E	Immokalee Middle School		16	
4/6/2001 323	District	Concert Band	Immokalee MS Concert Band		37	Superior
				Band Total:	69	
			:	SCHOOL TOTAL:	69	
School 11026 <sup>2</sup>	Schoo	I Name: Lely Hi	igh School	Popul	lation:	1980
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	•	Participants	
		Type of Organization Marching Band	Performing Organization Lely High School Marching Band	•		
11/4/2000 188	District/State			•	Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/20001882/23/2001325	District/State District	Marching Band	Lely High School Marching Band	•	Participants 181	Overall Assessment Superior Superior
11/4/20001882/23/20013252/24/2001327	District/State District District	Marching Band Jazz Band	Lely High School Marching Band Lely HS Jazz Band	•	Participants 181 16	Overall Assessment Superior Superior
11/4/20001882/23/20013252/24/20013273/3/2001292	District/State District District District	Marching Band Jazz Band Band S&E	Lely High School Marching Band Lely HS Jazz Band Lely High School	# of	Participants 181 16 16	Overall Assessment Superior Superior Excellent
11/4/20001882/23/20013252/24/20013273/3/20012923/3/2001292	District/State District District District District	Marching Band Jazz Band Band S&E Chorus	Lely High School Marching Band Lely HS Jazz Band Lely High School Lely HS Vocal Ensemble	# of	Participants 181 16 16 26	Overall Assessment Superior Superior Excellent Excellent
11/4/20001882/23/20013252/24/20013273/3/20012923/3/20012923/3/2001292	District/State District District District District District	Marching Band Jazz Band Band S&E Chorus Chorus	Lely High School Marching Band Lely HS Jazz Band Lely High School Lely HS Vocal Ensemble Lely HS Junior Varsity Concert Ch	# of	Participants 181 16 16 26 24	Overall Assessmen Superior Superior Excellent Excellent
11/4/20001882/23/20013252/24/20013273/3/20012923/3/20012923/3/20012923/3/2001310	District/State District District District District District District	Marching Band Jazz Band Band S&E Chorus Chorus Chorus Chorus	Lely High School Marching Band Lely HS Jazz Band Lely High School Lely HS Vocal Ensemble Lely HS Junior Varsity Concert Ch Lely HS Varsity Concert Chorus	# of	Participants 181 16 16 26 24 24	Overall Assessment Superior Superior Excellent Excellent Excellent
11/4/20001882/23/20013252/24/20013273/3/20012923/3/20012923/3/20012923/16/20013103/16/2001310	District/State District District District District District District District	Marching Band Jazz Band Band S&E Chorus Chorus Chorus Concert Band	Lely High School Marching Band Lely HS Jazz Band Lely High School Lely HS Vocal Ensemble Lely HS Junior Varsity Concert Ch Lely HS Varsity Concert Chorus Lely HS Concert Band 1	# of	Participants 181 16 16 26 24 24 24 59	Overall Assessment Superior Superior Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent
11/4/20001882/23/20013252/24/20013273/3/20012923/3/20012923/3/20012923/16/20013103/16/2001310	District/State District District District District District District District District	Marching Band Jazz Band Band S&E Chorus Chorus Chorus Concert Band Concert Band	Lely High School Marching Band Lely HS Jazz Band Lely High School Lely HS Vocal Ensemble Lely HS Junior Varsity Concert Ch Lely HS Varsity Concert Chorus Lely HS Concert Band 1 Lely HS Concert Band 2	# of	Participants 181 16 26 24 24 24 59 68	Overall Assessment Superior Superior Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Good
11/4/20001882/23/20013252/24/20013273/3/20012923/3/20012923/3/20012923/3/20012923/16/20013103/16/2001310	District/State District District District District District District District District	Marching Band Jazz Band Band S&E Chorus Chorus Chorus Concert Band Concert Band	Lely High School Marching Band Lely HS Jazz Band Lely High School Lely HS Vocal Ensemble Lely HS Junior Varsity Concert Ch Lely HS Varsity Concert Chorus Lely HS Concert Band 1 Lely HS Concert Band 2	# of	Participants 181 16 26 24 24 24 59 68 28	Overall Assessment Superior Superior Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Good
11/4/20001882/23/20013252/24/20013273/3/20012923/3/20012923/3/20012923/16/20013103/16/2001310	District/State District District District District District District District District	Marching Band Jazz Band Band S&E Chorus Chorus Chorus Concert Band Concert Band	Lely High School Marching Band Lely HS Jazz Band Lely High School Lely HS Vocal Ensemble Lely HS Junior Varsity Concert Ch Lely HS Varsity Concert Chorus Lely HS Concert Band 1 Lely HS Concert Band 2	* of horus Band Total:	Participants 181 16 26 24 24 24 59 68 28 28 <b>340</b>	Overall Assessment Superior Superior Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Good

School 1101	51 Schoo	l Name: Naples	High School	Populatio	on:	2118
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partici	pants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000 18	8 District	Marching Band	Naples HS Marching Band		156	Superior
2/24/2001 32	7 District	Band S&E	Naples High School		63	
3/3/2001 29	2 District	Chorus	Naples HS Treble Choir		39	NS
3/3/2001 29	2 District	Chorus	Naples HS Vocal Ensemble		31	Excellent
3/16/2001 31	0 District	Concert Band	Naples HS Concert Band 1		51	Superior
3/16/2001 31	0 District	Concert Band	Naples HS Concert Band 2		64	Good
3/31/2001 35	District	Orchestra	Naples HS Orchestra		31	Superior
5/3/2001 32	9 State	Concert Band	Naples HS Concert Band		52	Superior
				Band Total:	386	
				Chorus Total:	70	
				Orchestra Total:	31	
				SCHOOL TOTAL:	487	

School 1	10401	Schoo	Name: Oakrid	lge Middle School	Рори	lation:	1070
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# o	f Participants	Overall Assessment
2/24/2001	327	District	Band S&E	Oakridge Middle School		50	
3/3/2001	292	District	Chorus	Oakridge MS 8th Grade Chorus		23	Good
3/3/2001	292	District	Chorus	Oakridge MS 7th Grade Chorus		21	Excellent
3/31/2001	351	District	Orchestra	Oakridge MS Orchestra		35	Superior
4/6/2001	323	District	Concert Band	Oakridge MS Concert Band 1		55	Good
4/6/2001	323	District	Concert Band	Oakridge MS Concert Band 2		55	Excellent
					Band Total:	160	
					Chorus Total:	44	
					Orchestra Total:	35	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	239	
School 1	10251	Schoo	Name: Pine R	Ridge Middle School	Рори	lation:	1282
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	- # 0	f Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	240	District	Chorus S&E	Pine Ridge Middle School		34	
2/24/2001	327	District	Band S&E	Pine Ridge Middle School		111	
3/3/2001	292	District	Chorus	Pine Ridge MS 7th Grade Choru	IS	31	Superior
3/3/2001	292	District	Chorus	Pine Ridge MS 8th Grade Choru	IS	25	Superior
3/3/2001	292	District	Chorus	Pine Ridge MS 6th Grade Choru	IS	32	Superior
3/31/2001	351	District	Orchestra	Pine Ridge MS Advanced Orche	estra	28	Superior
3/31/2001	351	District	Orchestra	Pine Ridge MS Intermediate Ord		25	Superior
4/6/2001	323	District	Concert Band	Pine Ridge MS Concert Band		63	Excellent
				5	Band Total:	174	
					Chorus Total:	122	
					Orchestra Total:	53	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	349	
COLLIER CO		TOTALS			Band Total:	1630	
					Chorus Total:	579	
					Orchestra Total:	254	
					COUNTY TOTAL:	2463	

# **COLUMBIA**

School 1	20011	Schoo	Name: Colum	bia High School	Popula	tion:	1869
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Pa	articipants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	186	District	Marching Band	Columbia HS Marching Band		161	Superior
2/17/2001	192	District	Band S&E	Columbia High School		67	
2/17/2001	204	District	Jazz Band	Columbia HS Jazz Band		21	Excellent
2/17/2001	231	District	Chorus S&E	Columbia High School		51	
3/10/2001	255	District	Concert Band	Columbia HS Concert Band 1		66	Excellent
3/10/2001	255	District	Concert Band	Columbia HS Concert Band 2		78	Good
3/13/2001	352	District	Chorus	Columbia HS Women's Chorus		64	Superior
3/13/2001	352	District	Chorus	Columbia HS Concert Chorus		24	Superior
3/13/2001	352	District	Chorus	Columbia HS Men's Chorus		20	Superior
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Columbia HS Chamber Singers		24	Excellent
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Columbia HS Women's Chorus		39	Excellent
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Columbia HS Men's Chorus		19	Excellent
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	Columbia High School		48	
				<u> </u>	Band Total:	393	
					Chorus Total:	289	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	682	
School 1	20123	Schoo	Name: Fort W	/hite High School	Popula	tion:	1070
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	•	articipants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001	192	District	Band S&E	Fort White High School		15	
2/17/2001	231	District	Chorus S&E	Fort White High School		8	
2,11,2001	201	Biotinot	onorao ode	i ort trinto i ngir concor	Band Total:	15	
					Chorus Total:	8	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	23	
School 1	20241	Schoo	Name: Lake C	City Middle School	Popula	tion:	1048
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	•	articipants	Overall Assessment
0/47/0004	192	District	Band S&E	Lake City Middle School		50	
2/17/2001				-			
	256	District	Concert Band	Lake City MS Concert Band		68	Good
2/17/2001 3/17/2001	256	District	Concert Band	Lake City MS Concert Band	Band Total:	68 <b>118</b>	Good
	256	District	Concert Band	Lake City MS Concert Band	Band Total: SCHOOL TOTAL:	68 118 118	Good
				dson Middle School		118 118	
3/17/2001					SCHOOL TOTAL: Popula	118 118	
3/17/2001	20031	School	Name: Richar	dson Middle School	SCHOOL TOTAL: Popula	118 118 attion:	713
3/17/2001  School 1: Assessment Date	<b>20031</b>	Schoo District/State	I Name: Richar	rdson Middle School Performing Organization	SCHOOL TOTAL: Popula	118 118 ition:	713
3/17/2001 School 1: Assessment Date 2/17/2001	<b>20031</b> ID 192	School District/State District	I Name: Richar Type of Organization Band S&E	rdson Middle School Performing Organization Richardson Middle School	SCHOOL TOTAL: Popula	118 118 attion: articipants 6	713 Overall Assessment
3/17/2001 School 1: Assessment Date 2/17/2001	<b>20031</b> ID 192	School District/State District	I Name: Richar Type of Organization Band S&E	rdson Middle School Performing Organization Richardson Middle School	SCHOOL TOTAL: Popula # of Pa	118 118 articipants 6 54	713 Overall Assessment
3/17/2001 School 1: Assessment Date 2/17/2001	20031 ID 192 256	School District/State District District	I Name: Richar Type of Organization Band S&E	rdson Middle School Performing Organization Richardson Middle School	SCHOOL TOTAL: Popula # of Pa Band Total:	118 118 attion: articipants 6 54 60	713 Overall Assessment
3/17/2001 School 1: Assessment Date 2/17/2001 3/17/2001	20031 ID 192 256	School District/State District District	I Name: Richar Type of Organization Band S&E	rdson Middle School Performing Organization Richardson Middle School	SCHOOL TOTAL: Popula # of Pa Band Total: SCHOOL TOTAL:	118 118 attion: articipants 6 54 60 60	713 Overall Assessment

# DESOTO

School 1	40031	School	I Name: Desoto	High School	Popul	ation:	1109
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of I	Participants	Overall Assessmen
10/28/2000	158	District	Marching Band	Desoto High School Marching E	Band	46	Excellent
2/10/2001	240	District	Chorus S&E	Desoto High School		33	
2/17/2001	196	District	Band S&E	Desoto High School		39	
3/3/2001	292	District	Chorus	Desoto HS Harmonizers		18	Disqualified
3/10/2001	266	District	Concert Band	Desoto HS Concert Band		44	Good
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Desoto High School		3	
					Band Total:	132	
					Chorus Total:	51	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	183	
School 1	40161	School	I Name: Desoto	Middle School	Popul	ation:	1067
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of I	Participants	Overall Assessmen
2/10/2001	240	District	Chorus S&E	Desoto Middle School		4	
2/17/2001	196	District	Band S&E	Desoto Middle School		17	
		2.01.01					
3/3/2001	292	District	Chorus	Desoto MS 8th Grade Chorus		43	Excellent
			Chorus Chorus	Desoto MS 8th Grade Chorus Desoto MS 7th Grade Chorus			Excellent Good
3/3/2001	292	District				43	
3/3/2001 3/3/2001 4/28/2001	292 292	District District	Chorus	Desoto MS 7th Grade Chorus	Band Total:	43 23	Good
3/3/2001	292 292	District District	Chorus	Desoto MS 7th Grade Chorus	Band Total: Chorus Total:	43 23 60	Good
3/3/2001	292 292	District District	Chorus	Desoto MS 7th Grade Chorus		43 23 60 <b>77</b>	Good
3/3/2001	292 292 306	District District District	Chorus	Desoto MS 7th Grade Chorus	Chorus Total:	43 23 60 <b>77</b> <b>70</b>	Good
3/3/2001 4/28/2001	292 292 306	District District District	Chorus	Desoto MS 7th Grade Chorus	Chorus Total: SCHOOL TOTAL:	43 23 60 77 70 147	Good

# DIXIE

School 1	50021	Schoo	I Name: Dixie	County High School	Рори	lation:	664
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# o	f Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	186	District	Marching Band	Dixie County High School Ma	rching Band	31	Excellent
2/17/2001	192	District	Band S&E	Dixie County High School	-	21	
3/10/2001	255	District	Concert Band	Dixie County HS Concert Ban	d	21	CO
				-	Band Total:	73	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	73	
School 1	50111	Schoo	I Name: Ruth F	Rains Middle School	Рори	lation:	547
School 1 Assessment Date		Schoo District/State	I Name: Ruth F	Rains Middle School Performing Organization		Ilation: f Participants	
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization		f Participants	Overall Assessment
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# o	f Participants 25	Overall Assessment
Assessment Date	ID 256	District/State District	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	#∘ Band Total:	f Participants 25 <b>25</b>	Overall Assessment

# DUVAL

1314	lation:	Popula	I. Dupont Middle School	Alfred	ol Name:	Schoo	60661	School 1
Overall Assessmen	Participants	# of F	Performing Organization	ganization	Type of Or	District/State	e ID	Assessment Date
	65		Alfred I. Dupont Middle School	&E	Band S	District	314	3/3/2001
Excellent	38		DuPont MS Concert Band	t Band	Concert	District	309	4/7/2001
	103	Band Total:						
	103	SCHOOL TOTAL:						
1009	lation:	Popula	ton Middle School	Arling	ol Name:	Schoo	62131	School 1
Overall Assessmen	Participants	# of F	Performing Organization	ganization	Type of Or	District/State	e ID	Assessment Date
	11		Arlington Middle School	&E	Band S	District	314	3/3/2001
Good	28		Arlington MS Concert Band	t Band	Concert	District	309	4/7/2001
	39	Band Total:						
	39	SCHOOL TOTAL:						
			nption Catholic School	Assun	ol Name:	Schoo	60105	School 1
Overall Assessmer	Participants	# of F	Performing Organization	ganization	Type of Or	District/State	e ID	Assessment Date
	7		Assumption Catholic School	&E	Band S	District	314	3/3/2001
	7	Band Total:						
	7	SCHOOL TOTAL:						
867	lation:	ol Popula	in Middle-Senior High Schoo	Baldw	ol Name:	Schoo	60381	School 1
Overall Assessmer	Participants	# of F	Performing Organization	ganization	Type of Or	District/State	e ID	Assessment Date
Excellent	46		Baldwin HS Marching Band	ng Band	Marchir	District	159	10/28/2000
	1		Baldwin Middle-High School	&E	Band S	District	313	2/17/2001
Excellent	15		Baldwin MS/HS Jazz Band	and	Jazz Ba	District	246	2/17/2001
Excellent	29		Baldwin HS Concert Band	t Band	Concer	District	274	3/10/2001
	91	Band Total:						
	91	SCHOOL TOTAL:						
				Disks		Schoo	60008	School 1
			p Kenny High School	Bisno	ol Name:	001100		
Overall Assessme	Participants	# of F	p Kenny High School Performing Organization		OI Name: Type of Or	District/State	e ID	Assessment Date
Overall Assessmen	Participants 12	# of F		ganization			e ID 313	Assessment Date 2/17/2001
Overall Assessmen			Performing Organization	ganization &E	Type of Or	District/State		
Good	12 33	1	Performing Organization Bishop Kenny High School Bishop Kenny HS Concert Band	rganization &E t Band	Type of Ore Band So Concert	District/State	313 274	2/17/2001
Good Superior	12 33 32	l us	Performing Organization Bishop Kenny High School Bishop Kenny HS Concert Band Bishop Kenny HS Concert Choru	ganization &E t Band	Type of Ory Band S Concert Chorus	District/State District District District	313 274 352	2/17/2001 3/10/2001 3/13/2001
Good Superior Excellent	12 33 32 33	l us S	Performing Organization Bishop Kenny High School Bishop Kenny HS Concert Band Bishop Kenny HS Concert Choru Bishop Kenny HS Mixed Chorus	rganization &E t Band	Type of Or Band S Concert Chorus Chorus	District/State District District District District	313 274 352 352	2/17/2001 3/10/2001 3/13/2001 3/13/2001
Good Superior	12 33 32 33 42	l rus s ale	Performing Organization Bishop Kenny High School Bishop Kenny HS Concert Band Bishop Kenny HS Concert Choru	rganization &E t Band	Type of Ory Band S Concert Chorus	District/State District District District	313 274 352	2/17/2001 3/10/2001 3/13/2001
Good Superior Excellent	12 33 32 33	l us S	Performing Organization Bishop Kenny High School Bishop Kenny HS Concert Band Bishop Kenny HS Concert Choru Bishop Kenny HS Mixed Chorus	rganization &E t Band	Type of Or Band S Concert Chorus Chorus	District/State District District District District	313 274 352 352	2/17/2001 3/10/2001 3/13/2001 3/13/2001

School	161073	Schoo	I Name: Dougla	s Anderson School of the Arts F	Population:	924
Assessment Da	te ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001	313	District	Band S&E	Douglas Anderson School of the Arts	195	
2/17/2001	246	District	Jazz Band	Douglas Anderson SOTA Jazz Band 1	21	Superior
2/17/2001	246	District	Jazz Band	Douglas Anderson SOTA Jazz Band 2	22	Superior
2/17/2001	231	District	Chorus S&E	Douglas Anderson School of the Arts	117	
3/10/2001	274	District	Concert Band	Douglas Anderson SOTA Concert Band 1	56	Superior
3/10/2001	274	District	Concert Band	Douglas Anderson SOTA Concert Band 2	51	Superior
3/13/2001	352	District	Chorus	Douglas Anderson SOTA Women's Chorus	31	Superior
3/13/2001	352	District	Chorus	Douglas Anderson SOTA 9th Grade Chorus	26	Excellent
3/13/2001	352	District	Chorus	Douglas Anderson SOTA Concert Chorale	110	Superior
3/13/2001	352	District	Chorus	Douglas Anderson SOTA Chamber Chorus	20	Superior
3/13/2001	352	District	Chorus	Douglas Anderson SOTA Men's Chorus	18	Superior
3/13/2001	352	District	Chorus	Douglas Anderson SOTA Women's Chorus	33	Superior
4/2/2001	350	State	Orchestra S&E	Douglas Anderson School of the Arts	24	
4/26/2001	333	State	Orchestra	Douglas Anderson SOTA Orchestra	32	Superior
5/3/2001	328	State	Concert Band	Douglas Anderson SOTA Concert Band 1	57	Superior
5/3/2001	328	State	Concert Band	Douglas Anderson SOTA Concert Band 2	51	Excellent
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Douglas Anderson SOTA Chamber Singers	39	Superior
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Douglas Anderson SOTA Men's Chorale	19	Excellent
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Douglas Anderson SOTA Women's Chorale	52	Superior
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Douglas Anderson SOTA Concert Chorale	71	Superior
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Douglas Anderson SOTA Women's Chorus	41	Good
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	Douglas Anderson School of the Arts	42	
				Band To	otal: 453	
				Chorus To	otal: 619	
				Orchestra To	otal: 56	
				SCHOOL TOT	AL: 1128	

School 1622	231 Schoo	I Name: Duncan	U. Fletcher High School	Population:	2141
Assessment Date ID	D District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
10/28/2000 15	59 District	Marching Band	Duncan U. Fletcher HS Marching Band	121	Superior
2/17/2001 31	13 District	Band S&E	Duncan U. Fletcher High School	26	
2/17/2001 24	46 District	Jazz Band	Duncan U. Fletcher HS Jazz Band	20	Excellent
2/17/2001 23	31 District	Chorus S&E	Duncan U. Fletcher High School	123	
3/10/2001 27	74 District	Concert Band	Duncan U. Fletcher HS Concert Band 1	62	Superior
3/10/2001 27	74 District	Concert Band	Duncan U. Fletcher HS Concert Band 2	50	Disqualified
3/13/2001 35	52 District	Chorus	Duncan U. Fletcher HS Mixed Chorus	24	Superior
3/13/2001 35	52 District	Chorus	Duncan V. Fletcher HS Treble Chorus	48	Superior
3/13/2001 35	52 District	Chorus	Duncan U. Fletcher HS Ladies Chamber Choru	us 20	Superior
5/3/2001 32	28 State	Concert Band	Duncan U. Fletcher HS Concert Band	61	Excellent
5/12/2001 35	56 State	Chorus	Duncan U. Fletcher HS Ladies' Chamber Choir	. 39	Superior
5/12/2001 35	56 State	Chorus	Duncan U. Fletcher HS Treble Choir	43	Excellent
5/12/2001 35	56 State	Chorus	Duncan U. Fletcher HS Mixed Choir	29	Excellent
5/12/2001 35	54 State	Chorus S&E	Duncan U. Fletcher High School	94	
			Band T	otal: 340	
			Chorus T	otal: 420	
			SCHOOL TO	TAL: 760	

School 1	60631	School Na	ame: Dunca	In U. Fletcher Middle School	Populati	on:	1547
Assessment Date	ID		ype of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partic		Overall Assessmer
3/3/2001	314		Band S&E	Duncan U. Fletcher Middle School		89	
4/7/2001	309		Concert Band	Duncan U. Fletcher MS Concert Band 1		65	Superior
4/7/2001	309	District C	Concert Band	Duncan U. Fletcher MS Concert Band 2		38	Excellent
				Ba	nd Total:	192	
				SCHOOL	TOTAL:	192	
School 1	62481	School Na	ame: Edwar	d H. White High School	Populati	on:	2061
Assessment Date	ID	District/State T	ype of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partic	ipants	Overall Assessmen
10/28/2000	159	District N	Marching Band	Edward H. White HS Marching Band		76	Excellent
2/17/2001	313	District E	Band S&E	Edward H. White High School		121	
3/10/2001	274	District C	Concert Band	Edward H. White HS Concert Band		42	Excellent
				Ва	nd Total:	239	
					TOTAL:	239	
School 1	60901	School Na	-	wood High School	Populati	on:	1656
Assessment Date	ID		ype of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partic		Overall Assessmer
10/28/2000	159		Marching Band	Englewood High School Marching Band		72	Excellent
2/17/2001	313	District E	Band S&E	Englewood High School		8	
3/10/2001	274	District C	Concert Band	Englewood HS Concert Band		47	Excellent
				Ba	nd Total:	127	
				SCHOOL	TOTAL:	127	
School 1	62651	School Na	ame: First C	Coast High School	Populati	on:	1543
Assessment Date	ID	District/State T	ype of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partic	ipants	Overall Assessmen
10/28/2000	159	District N	Marching Band	First Coast HS Marching Band		76	Excellent
2/17/2001	313	District E	Band S&E	First Coast High School		2	
2/17/2001	231	District 0	Chorus S&E	First Coast High School		95	
3/10/2001	274		Concert Band	First Coast HS Concert Band		46	Superior
3/13/2001	352		Chorus	First Coast HS Treble Chorus		60	Superior
3/13/2001	352		Chorus	First Coast HS Men's Chorus		29	Superior
3/13/2001	352		Chorus	First Coast HS Chamber Singers		26	Superior
3/13/2001	352		Chorus	First Coast HS Concert Choir		90	Superior
5/3/2001	328			First Coast HS Concert Band		46	Good
			Concert Band	First Coast HS Men's Chorale			
5/12/2001	356		Chorus			28	Excellent
5/12/2001	356		Chorus	First Coast HS Concert Choir		57	Good
5/12/2001	356		Chorus	First Coast HS Combined Women's Choru	S	83	Excellent
5/12/2001	356		Chorus	First Coast HS Chamber Singers		22	Good
5/12/2001	354	State C	Chorus S&E	First Coast High School		32	
				Ba	nd Total:	170	
				Chor	us Total:	522	
				SCHOOL	TOTAL:	692	
School 1	62381	School Na	ame: Fort C	aroline Middle School	Populati	on:	1123
Assessment Date	ID		ype of Organization	Performing Organization	•		Overall Assessmen
3/3/2001	314		Band S&E	Fort Caroline Middle School		15	5 Y OT ALL / 10000011101
0,0,2001						10	

Performing Organization	#	or Participants	Overall Assessmen
Fort Caroline Middle School		15	
Fort Caroline MS Concert Ban	d	49	Superior
	Band Total:	64	
	SCHOOL TOTAL:	64	

4/7/2001

309

District

Concert Band

School 16	62072	School	Name: J.E.B	. Stuart Middle School	Populatio	on: ´	1012
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partici	pants	Overall Assessmen
3/3/2001	314	District	Band S&E	J.E.B. Stuart Middle School		56	
4/7/2001	309	District	Concert Band	J.E.B. Stuart MS Concert Band		46	Excellent
				Ba	nd Total:	102	
				SCHOOL	TOTAL:	102	
School 16	61521	School	Name: Jame	s Weldon Johnson Middle School	Populatio	on: ′	1228
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partici	pants	Overall Assessmen
3/3/2001	314	District	Band S&E	James Weldon Johnson Middle School		17	
4/7/2001	309	District	Concert Band	James Weldon Johnson MS Concert Band	ł	44	Good
				Ba	nd Total:	61	
				SCHOOL	TOTAL:	61	
School 16	60251	School	Name: Kirby	-Smith Middle School	Populatio	on: 9	998
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partici	pants	Overall Assessmen
3/3/2001	314	District	Band S&E	Kirby-Smith Middle School		14	
4/7/2001	309	District	Concert Band	Kirby-Smith MS Concert Band		27	Fair
				Ba	nd Total:	41	
			SCHOOL	TOTAL:	41		
School 16	62561	School	Name: Land	mark Middle School	Populatio	on: 2	2018
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	<ul> <li># of Partici</li> </ul>		Overall Assessmen
3/13/2001	352	District	Chorus	Landmark MS 6th Grade Chorus		41	Superior
3/13/2001	352	District	Chorus	Landmark MS 7th/8th Grade GIrls Chorus		52	Superior
					us Total:	93	
					TOTAL:	93	
School 16	62671	School	Name: LaVil	la School of the Arts	Populatio	on: (	997
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partici	pants	Overall Assessmen
2/17/2001	246	District	Jazz Band	LaVilla SOTA Jazz Band 1		22	Superior
2/17/2001	246	District	Jazz Band	LaVilla SOTA Jazz Band 2		19	Superior
2/17/2001	231	District	Chorus S&E	LaVilla School of the Arts		288	
3/3/2001	314	District	Band S&E	LaVilla School of the Arts		100	
3/13/2001	352	District	Chorus	LaVilla SOTA 6th Grade Chorus		62	Superior
3/13/2001	352	District	Chorus	LaVilla SOTA Treble Chamber Chorus		38	Superior
3/13/2001	352	District	Chorus	LaVilla SOTA Mixed Chamber Chorus		44	Superior
3/13/2001	352	District	Chorus	LaVilla SOTA 7th/8th Grade Beginning Ch	orus	44	Superior
3/13/2001	352	District	Chorus	LaVilla SOTA Advanced Treble Chorus		39	Superior
	309	District	Concert Band	LaVilla SOTA Concert Band 1		52	Superior
		District	Concert Band	LaVilla SOTA Concert Band 2		58	Excellent
4/7/2001	300			Lavilla SUTA CUICEIL Dallu Z		50	LYCENEUL
4/7/2001	309	District	Concort Bana	Pa	nd Total	251	
4/7/2001	309	District	Concort Dana			251 515	
4/7/2001 4/7/2001	309	District	Concort Dana	Chor	us Total:	251 515 766	

School 1	62601	Schoo	l Name: Manda	rin High School	Populati	on:	2463
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partic	cipants	Overall Assessmen
10/28/2000	159	District	Marching Band	Mandarin HS Marching Band		154	Superior
2/17/2001	313	District	Band S&E	Mandarin High School		58	
2/17/2001	246	District	Jazz Band	Mandarin HS Jazz Band		22	Superior
2/17/2001	231	District	Chorus S&E	Mandarin High School		140	-
3/10/2001	274	District	Concert Band	Mandarin HS Concert Band 1		69	Superior
3/10/2001	274	District	Concert Band	Mandarin HS Concert Band 2		69	Excellent
3/13/2001	352	District	Chorus	Mandarin HS Girls' Chorus		66	Superior
3/13/2001	352	District	Chorus	Mandarin HS Chamber Chorus		45	Excellent
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Mandarin High School		31	
4/11/2001	336	State	Jazz Band	Mandarin HS Jazz Band		22	Excellent
5/3/2001	328	State	Concert Band	Mandarin HS Concert Band		69	Excellent
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Mandarin HS Girls' Chorus		71	Excellent
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	Mandarin High School		35	Exconorm
0/12/2001	001	Olalo	onordo ode	Manaanin nigh Concor	Band Total:	494	
					Chorus Total:	357	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	851	
	00544						
School 1	62541			rt Middle School	Populati	on:	
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partic		Overall Assessment
3/3/2001	314	District	Band S&E	Mayport Middle School		53	
4/7/2001	309	District	Concert Band	Mayport MS Concert Band		38	CO
					Band Total:	91	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	91	
School 1	62411	Schoo	I Name: Nathar	n B. Forrest High School	Populati	on:	1520
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partic	cipants	Overall Assessment
10/28/2000	159	District	Marching Band	Nathan B. Forrest HS Marching	Band	31	Fair
2/17/2001	313	District	Band S&E	Nathan B. Forrest High School		6	
2/17/2001	231	District	Chorus S&E	Nathan B. Forrest High School		3	
3/10/2001	274	District	Concert Band	Nathan B. Forrest HS Concert E	Band	24	Excellent
3/13/2001	352	District	Chorus	Nathan B. Forrest HS Concert C	Chorus	30	Excellent
					Band Total:	61	
					Chorus Total:	33	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	94	
School 1	61551	Schoo	Name: Northv	vestern Middle School	Populati	on:	767
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partic		Overall Assessment
3/3/2001	314	District	Band S&E	Northwestern Middle School	# 011 alu	2	
0,0,2001	017	District				~	

Northwestern MS Concert Band

42

44

44

**Band Total:** 

SCHOOL TOTAL:

Excellent

4/7/2001

309

District

Concert Band

School 160751	Schoo	I Name: Paxon	School for Advanced Studies	Popula	ation:	1321
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	- # of F	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001 313	District	Band S&E	Paxon School for Advanced Studies		50	
3/10/2001 274	District	Concert Band	Paxon SFAS Concert Band		53	Good
4/11/2001 335	State	Band S&E	Paxon School for Advanced Studies		2	
			Ba	and Total:	105	
			SCHOO	OL TOTAL:	105	
School 160341	Schoo	I Name: Provid	lence School			
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of F	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001 313	District	Band S&E	Providence School		22	
2/17/2001 231	District	Chorus S&E	Providence School (HS)		12	
3/13/2001 352	District	Chorus	Providence School 6th Grade Chorus		24	Superior
3/13/2001 352	District	Chorus	Providence School HS Chorus		31	Excellent
3/13/2001 352	District	Chorus	Providence School 7th/8th Grade Concer	rt Chorus	23	CO
4/11/2001 335	State	Band S&E	Providence School (HS)		2	
			Ba	and Total:	24	
			Cha	mus Tatal	90	
			Cho	orus Total:	30	
				DL TOTAL:	90 114	
	Schoo	I Name: Rober		OL TOTAL:		1227
School 160331 Assessment Date ID	Schoo District/State	I Name: Rober	SCHOO	DL TOTAL: Popula	114 ation:	<b>1227</b> Overall Assessment
			SCHOO t E. Lee High School (Duval)	DL TOTAL: Popula	114 ation:	
	District/State	Type of Organization	SCHOO t E. Lee High School (Duval) Performing Organization Robert E. Lee HS Marching Band	DL TOTAL: Popula	114 ation: Participants	Overall Assessment
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	SCHOO t E. Lee High School (Duval) Performing Organization Robert E. Lee HS Marching Band Ba	DL TOTAL: Popula # of F	114 ation: Participants 67	Overall Assessment
Assessment Date ID	District/State District	Type of Organization Marching Band	SCHOO t E. Lee High School (Duval) Performing Organization Robert E. Lee HS Marching Band Ba	DL TOTAL: Popula # of F and Total: DL TOTAL:	114 ation: Participants 67 67	Overall Assessment
Assessment Date ID 10/28/2000 159	District/State District	Type of Organization Marching Band	SCHOO t E. Lee High School (Duval) Performing Organization Robert E. Lee HS Marching Band Ba SCHOO	DL TOTAL: Popula # of F and Total: DL TOTAL: Popula	114 ation: Participants 67 67 67	Overall Assessment NS 1985
Assessment Date ID 10/28/2000 159 School 162241 Assessment Date ID	District/State District Schoo	Type of Organization Marching Band	SCHOO t E. Lee High School (Duval) Performing Organization Robert E. Lee HS Marching Band Ba SCHOO el W. Wolfson High School	DL TOTAL: Popula # of F and Total: DL TOTAL: Popula	114 ation: Participants 67 67 67 67 ation:	Overall Assessment NS 1985
Assessment Date ID 10/28/2000 159 School 162241 Assessment Date ID 10/28/2000 159	District/State District Schoo District/State	Type of Organization Marching Band I Name: Samue Type of Organization	SCHOO t E. Lee High School (Duval) Performing Organization Robert E. Lee HS Marching Band Ba SCHOO el W. Wolfson High School Performing Organization	DL TOTAL: Popula # of F and Total: DL TOTAL: Popula	114 ation: <sup>Participants</sup> 67 67 67 ation: <sup>Participants</sup>	Overall Assessment NS 1985 Overall Assessment
Assessment Date ID 10/28/2000 159 <b>School 162241</b> Assessment Date ID 10/28/2000 159 2/17/2001 313	District/State District Schoo District/State District	Type of Organization Marching Band I Name: Samue Type of Organization Marching Band	SCHOO t E. Lee High School (Duval) Performing Organization Robert E. Lee HS Marching Band Ba SCHOO el W. Wolfson High School Performing Organization Samuel W. Wolfson HS Marching Band	DL TOTAL: Popula # of F and Total: DL TOTAL: Popula	114 ation: Participants 67 67 67 67 ation: Participants 64	Overall Assessmen NS 1985 Overall Assessmen
Assessment Date ID 10/28/2000 159 School 162241 Assessment Date ID 10/28/2000 159 2/17/2001 313 2/17/2001 246	District/State District Schoo District/State District District	Type of Organization Marching Band I Name: Samue Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E	SCHOO t E. Lee High School (Duval) Performing Organization Robert E. Lee HS Marching Band Ba SCHOO el W. Wolfson High School Performing Organization Samuel W. Wolfson HS Marching Band Samuel W. Wolfson High School	DL TOTAL: Popula # of F and Total: DL TOTAL: Popula	114 ation: Participants 67 67 67 67 ation: Participants 64 19	Overall Assessmen NS 1985 Overall Assessmen Good
Assessment Date ID 10/28/2000 159 School 162241 Assessment Date ID 10/28/2000 159 2/17/2001 313 2/17/2001 246	District/State District Schoo District/State District District District District	Type of Organization Marching Band I Name: Samue Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E Jazz Band	SCHOO t E. Lee High School (Duval) Performing Organization Robert E. Lee HS Marching Band Ba SCHOO el W. Wolfson High School Performing Organization Samuel W. Wolfson HS Marching Band Samuel W. Wolfson HS Marching Band Samuel W. Wolfson HS Jazz Band	DL TOTAL: Popula # of F and Total: DL TOTAL: Popula	114 ation: Participants 67 67 67 67 ation: Participants 64 19 16	Overall Assessment NS 1985 Overall Assessment Good
Assessment Date ID 10/28/2000 159 <b>School 162241</b> Assessment Date ID 10/28/2000 159 2/17/2001 313 2/17/2001 246 2/17/2001 231	District/State District Schoo District/State District District District District District	Type of Organization Marching Band I Name: Samue Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E Jazz Band Chorus S&E	SCHOO t E. Lee High School (Duval) Performing Organization Robert E. Lee HS Marching Band Ba SCHOO el W. Wolfson High School Performing Organization Samuel W. Wolfson HS Marching Band Samuel W. Wolfson HS Marching Band Samuel W. Wolfson HS Jazz Band Samuel W. Wolfson High School	DL TOTAL: Popula # of F and Total: DL TOTAL: Popula	114 ation: Participants 67 67 67 67 ation: Participants 64 19 16 60	Overall Assessment NS 1985 Overall Assessment Good Good
Assessment Date ID 10/28/2000 159 <b>School 162241</b> Assessment Date ID 10/28/2000 159 2/17/2001 313 2/17/2001 246 2/17/2001 231 3/10/2001 274	District/State District Schoo District/State District District District District District District District	Type of Organization Marching Band I Name: Samue Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E Jazz Band Chorus S&E Concert Band	SCHOO t E. Lee High School (Duval) Performing Organization Robert E. Lee HS Marching Band Ba SCHOO el W. Wolfson High School Samuel W. Wolfson HS Marching Band Samuel W. Wolfson HS Marching Band Samuel W. Wolfson HS School Samuel W. Wolfson HS Jazz Band Samuel W. Wolfson High School Samuel W. Wolfson HS Concert Band	DL TOTAL: Popula # of F and Total: DL TOTAL: Popula	114 ation: Participants 67 67 67 67 ation: Participants 64 19 16 60 50	Overall Assessmen NS 1985 Overall Assessmen Good Good Fair
Assessment Date ID 10/28/2000 159 <b>School 162241</b> Assessment Date ID 10/28/2000 159 2/17/2001 313 2/17/2001 246 2/17/2001 231 3/10/2001 274 3/13/2001 352	District/State District District/State District District District District District District District District District	Type of Organization Marching Band I Name: Samue Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E Jazz Band Chorus S&E Concert Band Chorus	SCHOO t E. Lee High School (Duval) Performing Organization Robert E. Lee HS Marching Band Ba SCHOO el W. Wolfson High School Performing Organization Samuel W. Wolfson HS Marching Band Samuel W. Wolfson	DL TOTAL: Popula # of F and Total: DL TOTAL: Popula	114 ation: Participants 67 67 67 67 ation: Participants 64 19 16 60 50 31	Overall Assessmen NS 1985 Overall Assessmen Good Good Fair Superior
Assessment Date ID 10/28/2000 159 <b>School 162241</b> Assessment Date ID 10/28/2000 159 2/17/2001 313 2/17/2001 246 2/17/2001 231 3/10/2001 274 3/13/2001 352 3/13/2001 352 5/12/2001 356	District/State District District/State District/State District District District District District District District District District District	Type of Organization Marching Band I Name: Samue Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E Jazz Band Chorus S&E Concert Band Chorus Chorus Chorus	SCHOO t E. Lee High School (Duval) Performing Organization Robert E. Lee HS Marching Band Ba SCHOO el W. Wolfson High School Performing Organization Samuel W. Wolfson HS Marching Band Samuel W. Wolfson HS Concert Band Samuel W. Wolfson HS Mixed Chorus Samuel W. Wolfson HS Girls' Chorus	DL TOTAL: Popula # of F and Total: DL TOTAL: Popula	114 ation: Participants 67 67 67 67 67 87 67 10 10 10 10 10 10 10 10 10 10 10 10 10	Overall Assessment NS 1985 Overall Assessment Good Good Fair Superior Excellent
Assessment Date ID 10/28/2000 159 <b>School 162241</b> Assessment Date ID 10/28/2000 159 2/17/2001 313 2/17/2001 246 2/17/2001 231 3/10/2001 274 3/13/2001 352 3/13/2001 352 5/12/2001 356	District/State District District/State District District District District District District District District District District State	Type of Organization Marching Band I Name: Samue Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E Jazz Band Chorus S&E Concert Band Chorus Chorus Chorus Chorus Chorus	SCHOO t E. Lee High School (Duval) Performing Organization Robert E. Lee HS Marching Band Ba SCHOO el W. Wolfson High School Performing Organization Samuel W. Wolfson HS Marching Band Samuel W. Wolfson	DL TOTAL: Popula # of F and Total: DL TOTAL: Popula	114 ation: Participants 67 67 67 67 67 87 67 67 67 67 67 67 67 67 67 67 67 67 67	Overall Assessment NS 1985 Overall Assessment Good Good Fair Superior Excellent
Assessment Date ID 10/28/2000 159 <b>School 162241</b> Assessment Date ID 10/28/2000 159 2/17/2001 313 2/17/2001 246 2/17/2001 231 3/10/2001 274 3/13/2001 352 3/13/2001 352 5/12/2001 356	District/State District District/State District District District District District District District District District District State	Type of Organization Marching Band I Name: Samue Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E Jazz Band Chorus S&E Concert Band Chorus Chorus Chorus Chorus Chorus	SCHOO t E. Lee High School (Duval) Performing Organization Robert E. Lee HS Marching Band ScHOO et W. Wolfson High School Samuel W. Wolfson HS Marching Band Samuel W.	DL TOTAL: Popula # of F and Total: DL TOTAL: Popula # of F	114 ation: Participants 67 67 67 67 67 67 67 67 67 67 67 67 67	Overall Assessment NS 1985 Overall Assessment Good Good Fair Superior Excellent

	62371	School	Name: Sandal	lwood High School	Population	: 2844
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participan	
10/28/2000	159	District	Marching Band	Sandalwood HS Marching Band	14	
2/17/2001	313	District	Band S&E	Sandalwood High School	2	2
2/17/2001	231	District	Chorus S&E	Sandalwood High School		8
3/10/2001	274	District	Concert Band	Sandalwood HS Concert Band 1	4	9 Superior
3/10/2001	274	District	Concert Band	Sandalwood HS Concert Band 2	5	1 Excellent
3/13/2001	352	District	Chorus	Sandalwood HS Women's Concert Chorus	4	1 Excellent
3/13/2001	352	District	Chorus	Sandalwood HS Mixed Concert Chorus	2	6 Excellent
5/3/2001	328	State	Concert Band	Sandalwood HS Concert Band	4	9 Excellent
				Banc	I Total: 31	6
				Chorus	Total: 7	5
				SCHOOL 1		
School 10	62111	School	Name: Souths	side Middle School (Duval)	Population	: 1186
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participan	
3/3/2001	314	District	Band S&E	Southside Middle School (Duval)	1	3
4/7/2001	309	District	Concert Band	Southside MS (Duval) Concert Band	4	5 Excellent
						8
				SCHOOL 1		8
School 16	61531	School	Name: Stanto	n College Preparatory	Population	: 1479
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	<ul> <li># of Participan</li> </ul>	ts Overall Assessmer
10/28/2000	159	District	Marching Band	Stanton College Preparatory Marching Band	. 9	7 Excellent
2/17/2001	313	District	Band S&E	Stanton College Preparatory		4
3/10/2001	274	District	Concert Band	Stanton College Preparatory HS Concert Ba		7 Superior
0,10,2001		Diothot	oonoon Dana		l Total: 15	
				SCHOOL 1		
School 10	60861	School	Name: Terry F	Parker High School	Population	: 2131
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	•	ts Overall Assessmen
	159	District	Marching Band	Terry Parker HS Marching Band	10	2 Superior
			U		10	S Superior
10/28/2000	313	District	Band S&E			
10/28/2000 2/17/2001	313 246	District District	Band S&E Jazz Band	Terry Parker High School	3	8
10/28/2000 2/17/2001 2/17/2001	246	District	Jazz Band	Terry Parker High School Terry Parker HS Jazz Band	3 1	8 7 Excellent
10/28/2000 2/17/2001 2/17/2001 2/17/2001	246 231	District District	Jazz Band Chorus S&E	Terry Parker High School Terry Parker HS Jazz Band Terry Parker High School	3 1 3	8 7 Excellent 8
10/28/2000 2/17/2001 2/17/2001 2/17/2001 3/10/2001	246 231 274	District District District	Jazz Band Chorus S&E Concert Band	Terry Parker High School Terry Parker HS Jazz Band Terry Parker High School Terry Parker HS Concert Band 1	3 1 3 4	8 7 Excellent 8 3 Superior
10/28/2000 2/17/2001 2/17/2001 2/17/2001 3/10/2001 3/10/2001	246 231 274 274	District District District District	Jazz Band Chorus S&E Concert Band Concert Band	Terry Parker High School Terry Parker HS Jazz Band Terry Parker High School Terry Parker HS Concert Band 1 Terry Parker HS Concert Band 2	3 1 3 4 4	8 7 Excellent 8 3 Superior 2 Excellent
10/28/2000 2/17/2001 2/17/2001 2/17/2001 3/10/2001 3/10/2001 3/13/2001	246 231 274 274 352	District District District District District	Jazz Band Chorus S&E Concert Band Concert Band Chorus	Terry Parker High School Terry Parker HS Jazz Band Terry Parker High School Terry Parker HS Concert Band 1 Terry Parker HS Concert Band 2 Terry Parker HS Chamber Singers	3 1 3 4 4 2	8 7 Excellent 8 3 Superior 2 Excellent 5 Superior
10/28/2000 2/17/2001 2/17/2001 2/17/2001 3/10/2001 3/10/2001 3/13/2001 3/13/2001	246 231 274 274 352 352	District District District District District District	Jazz Band Chorus S&E Concert Band Concert Band Chorus Chorus	Terry Parker High School Terry Parker HS Jazz Band Terry Parker High School Terry Parker HS Concert Band 1 Terry Parker HS Concert Band 2 Terry Parker HS Chamber Singers Terry Parker HS Treble Chamber Chorus	3 1 3 4 4 2 2	8 Excellent 8 3 Superior 2 Excellent 5 Superior 4 Superior
10/28/2000 2/17/2001 2/17/2001 2/17/2001 3/10/2001 3/10/2001 3/13/2001 3/13/2001 3/13/2001	246 231 274 274 352 352 352	District District District District District District District	Jazz Band Chorus S&E Concert Band Concert Band Chorus Chorus Chorus Chorus	Terry Parker High School Terry Parker HS Jazz Band Terry Parker High School Terry Parker HS Concert Band 1 Terry Parker HS Concert Band 2 Terry Parker HS Chamber Singers Terry Parker HS Treble Chamber Chorus Terry Parker HS Women's Chorus	3 1 3 4 4 2 2 11	8 Excellent 8 3 Superior 2 Excellent 5 Superior 4 Superior 0 Superior
10/28/2000 2/17/2001 2/17/2001 2/17/2001 3/10/2001 3/10/2001 3/13/2001 3/13/2001 3/13/2001 4/11/2001	246 231 274 274 352 352 352 352 335	District District District District District District District State	Jazz Band Chorus S&E Concert Band Concert Band Chorus Chorus Chorus Band S&E	Terry Parker High School Terry Parker HS Jazz Band Terry Parker High School Terry Parker HS Concert Band 1 Terry Parker HS Concert Band 2 Terry Parker HS Chamber Singers Terry Parker HS Treble Chamber Chorus Terry Parker HS Women's Chorus Terry Parker High School	3 1 3 4 2 2 11	8 Excellent 8 3 Superior 2 Excellent 5 Superior 4 Superior 0 Superior 3
10/28/2000 2/17/2001 2/17/2001 3/10/2001 3/10/2001 3/13/2001 3/13/2001 3/13/2001 3/13/2001 4/11/2001 5/12/2001	246 231 274 352 352 352 352 335 335	District District District District District District State State	Jazz Band Chorus S&E Concert Band Concert Band Chorus Chorus Chorus Band S&E Chorus	Terry Parker High School Terry Parker HS Jazz Band Terry Parker HS Jazz Band Terry Parker HS Concert Band 1 Terry Parker HS Concert Band 2 Terry Parker HS Chamber Singers Terry Parker HS Treble Chamber Chorus Terry Parker HS Women's Chorus Terry Parker HS Kohool Terry Parker HS Chorale	3 1 3 4 4 2 2 11	8 Excellent 8 Superior 2 Excellent 5 Superior 4 Superior 0 Superior 3 O Superior
10/28/2000 2/17/2001 2/17/2001 3/10/2001 3/10/2001 3/13/2001 3/13/2001 3/13/2001 3/13/2001 4/11/2001 5/12/2001	246 231 274 352 352 352 352 335 356 356	District District District District District District State State State	Jazz Band Chorus S&E Concert Band Chorus Chorus Chorus Band S&E Chorus Chorus Chorus	Terry Parker High School Terry Parker HS Jazz Band Terry Parker HS Jazz Band Terry Parker HS Concert Band 1 Terry Parker HS Concert Band 2 Terry Parker HS Chamber Singers Terry Parker HS Treble Chamber Chorus Terry Parker HS Women's Chorus Terry Parker HS Women's Chorus Terry Parker HS Chorale Terry Parker HS Chorale Terry Parker HS Chamber Singers	3 1 3 4 2 2 11 11 10 2	8 Excellent 8 Superior 2 Excellent 5 Superior 4 Superior 0 Superior 3 Superior 3 Superior
10/28/2000 2/17/2001 2/17/2001 3/10/2001 3/10/2001 3/13/2001 3/13/2001 3/13/2001 4/11/2001 5/12/2001 5/12/2001	246 231 274 352 352 352 352 355 356 356 356	District District District District District District State State State State	Jazz Band Chorus S&E Concert Band Chorus Chorus Chorus Band S&E Chorus Chorus Chorus Chorus	Terry Parker High School Terry Parker HS Jazz Band Terry Parker HS Jazz Band Terry Parker HS Concert Band 1 Terry Parker HS Concert Band 2 Terry Parker HS Chamber Singers Terry Parker HS Treble Chamber Chorus Terry Parker HS Treble Chamber Chorus Terry Parker HS Women's Chorus Terry Parker HS Women's Chorus Terry Parker HS Chorale Terry Parker HS Chamber Singers Terry Parker HS Girls' Chamber Singers	3 1 3 4 4 2 2 11	8 Excellent 8 Superior 2 Excellent 5 Superior 4 Superior 0 Superior 3 Superior 3 Superior
10/28/2000 2/17/2001 2/17/2001 3/10/2001 3/10/2001 3/13/2001 3/13/2001 3/13/2001 4/11/2001 5/12/2001 5/12/2001	246 231 274 352 352 352 352 335 356 356	District District District District District District State State State	Jazz Band Chorus S&E Concert Band Chorus Chorus Chorus Band S&E Chorus Chorus Chorus	Terry Parker High School Terry Parker HS Jazz Band Terry Parker HS Jazz Band Terry Parker HS Concert Band 1 Terry Parker HS Concert Band 2 Terry Parker HS Chamber Singers Terry Parker HS Treble Chamber Chorus Terry Parker HS Treble Chamber Chorus Terry Parker HS Women's Chorus Terry Parker HS Chorale Terry Parker HS Chorale Terry Parker HS Chamber Singers Terry Parker HS Girls' Chamber Singers Terry Parker HS Girls' Chamber Singers	3 1 3 4 2 2 2 11 10 2 1	8 Excellent 8 Superior 2 Excellent 5 Superior 4 Superior 3 Superior 3 Superior 7 Superior 1
10/28/2000 2/17/2001 2/17/2001 3/10/2001 3/10/2001 3/13/2001 3/13/2001 3/13/2001 4/11/2001 5/12/2001 5/12/2001	246 231 274 352 352 352 352 355 356 356 356	District District District District District District State State State State	Jazz Band Chorus S&E Concert Band Chorus Chorus Chorus Band S&E Chorus Chorus Chorus Chorus	Terry Parker High School Terry Parker HS Jazz Band Terry Parker HS Jazz Band Terry Parker HS Concert Band 1 Terry Parker HS Concert Band 2 Terry Parker HS Chamber Singers Terry Parker HS Chamber Singers Terry Parker HS Women's Chorus Terry Parker HS Women's Chorus Terry Parker HS Chorale Terry Parker HS Chorale Terry Parker HS Chamber Singers Terry Parker HS Girls' Chamber Singers Terry Parker HS Girls' Chamber Singers	3 1 3 4 4 2 2 11 10 2 1 10 2 1 1 10 2 1	8 Excellent 8 Superior 2 Excellent 5 Superior 4 Superior 0 Superior 3 Superior 7 Superior 1 <b>6</b>
10/28/2000 2/17/2001 2/17/2001 2/17/2001 3/10/2001	246 231 274 352 352 352 352 355 356 356 356	District District District District District District State State State State	Jazz Band Chorus S&E Concert Band Chorus Chorus Chorus Band S&E Chorus Chorus Chorus Chorus	Terry Parker High School Terry Parker HS Jazz Band Terry Parker HS Jazz Band Terry Parker HS Concert Band 1 Terry Parker HS Concert Band 2 Terry Parker HS Chamber Singers Terry Parker HS Treble Chamber Chorus Terry Parker HS Treble Chamber Chorus Terry Parker HS Women's Chorus Terry Parker HS Chorale Terry Parker HS Chorale Terry Parker HS Chamber Singers Terry Parker HS Girls' Chamber Singers Terry Parker HS Girls' Chamber Singers	3 1 3 4 4 2 2 2 11 10 2 1 1 10 2 1 1 10 2 1 1 10 2 1 1 3 3 3 3	8 Excellent 8 Superior 2 Excellent 5 Superior 4 Superior 0 Superior 3 Superior 3 Superior 1 6 8

School 16	60067	School	Name:	Trinity (	Christian Academy			
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org	anization	Performing Organization		# of Participants	Overall Assessment
10/28/2000	159	District	Marching	g Band	Trinity Christian Academy March	ning Band	50	Superior
2/17/2001	313	District	Band S8	kΕ	Trinity Christian Academy		25	
3/10/2001	274	District	Concert	Band	Trinity Christian Academy HS C	oncert Band	35	Superior
						Band To	otal: 110	
						SCHOOL TOT	TAL: 110	
School 16	62531	School	Name:	Twin La	kes Middle Academy	F	Population:	1656
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org		Performing Organization		<ul> <li># of Participants</li> </ul>	
3/3/2001	314	District	Band S8	kΕ	Twin Lakes Academy		94	
4/7/2001	309	District	Concert	Band	Twin Lakes Academy MS Conce	ert Band	89	Good
						Band To	otal: 183	
						SCHOOL TOT	TAL: 183	
School 16	61651	School	Name:	William	M. Raines High School	F	Population:	1803
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org	anization	Performing Organization		<ul> <li># of Participants</li> </ul>	Overall Assessment
10/28/2000	159	District	Marching	g Band	William M. Raines HS Marching	Band	85	NS
2/17/2001	192	District	Band S8	kΕ	William M. Raines High School		2	
					-	Band To	otal: 87	
						SCHOOL TOT	TAL: 87	
DUVAL COUI		TALS				Band To	otal: 4518	
						Chorus To	otal: 3355	
						Orchestra To	otal: 56	
						COUNTY TOT	AL: 7929	

## **ESCAMBIA**

	70281	Schoo	I Name: Escam	bia High School	Popula	tion:	1990
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	- # of Pa	articipants	Overall Assessmen
10/14/2000	118	District	Marching Band	Escambia HS Marching Band		169	Superior
2/10/2001	191	District	Band S&E	Escambia High School		7	
2/10/2001	228	District	Chorus S&E	Escambia High School		9	
2/17/2001	244	District	Jazz Band	Escambia HS Jazz Band 1		25	Superior
2/17/2001	244	District	Jazz Band	Escambia HS Jazz Band 2		24	Superior
2/24/2001	220	District	Band S&E	Escambia High School		87	
3/10/2001	250	District	Concert Band	Escambia HS Concert Band 1		69	Superior
3/10/2001	250	District	Concert Band	Escambia HS Concert Band 2		59	Superior
3/10/2001	250	District	Concert Band	Escambia HS Concert Band 3		42	Excellent
3/31/2001	286	District	Chorus	Escambia HS Escambians Chorus	S	28	Good
5/3/2001	328	State	Concert Band	Escambia HS Concert Band		57	Excellent
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	Escambia High School		1	
					Band Total:	539	
					Chorus Total:	38	
				\$	SCHOOL TOTAL:	577	
School 1	70301	Schoo	I Name: Ferry F	Pass Middle School	Popula	tion:	1068
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Pa	articipants	Overall Assessment
2/24/2001	220	District	Band S&E	Ferry Pass Middle School		34	
3/31/2001	252	District	Concert Band	Ferry Pass MS Concert Band		66	Excellent
					Band Total:	100	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	100	
School 1	70521	Schoo	I Name: J. M. T				2226
		Schoo District/State		ate Senior High School Performing Organization	Popula		
Assessment Date			Type of Organization	ate Senior High School Performing Organization	Popula	tion:	Overall Assessment
Assessment Date 10/14/2000	ID	District/State		ate Senior High School	Popula	tion:	Overall Assessment Superior
Assessment Date 10/14/2000 2/17/2001	ıd 118	District/State	Type of Organization Marching Band	ate Senior High School Performing Organization Tate High School Marching Band	Popula	articipants 192	Overall Assessment
Assessment Date 10/14/2000 2/17/2001 2/17/2001	ір 118 244	District/State District District	Type of Organization Marching Band Jazz Band	ate Senior High School Performing Organization Tate High School Marching Band J. M. Tate SHS Jazz Band 1 J. M. Tate SHS Jazz Band 2	Popula	tion: articipants 192 21	Overall Assessment Superior Superior
Assessment Date 10/14/2000 2/17/2001 2/17/2001 2/24/2001	<sup>ID</sup> 118 244 244 220	District/State District District District District	Type of Organization Marching Band Jazz Band Jazz Band Band S&E	ate Senior High School Performing Organization Tate High School Marching Band J. M. Tate SHS Jazz Band 1 J. M. Tate SHS Jazz Band 2 Tate High School	Popula	tion: articipants 192 21 17 62	Overall Assessment Superior Superior Excellent
Assessment Date 10/14/2000 2/17/2001 2/17/2001 2/24/2001 3/10/2001	<sup>ID</sup> 118 244 244	District/State District District District	Type of Organization Marching Band Jazz Band Jazz Band	ate Senior High School Performing Organization Tate High School Marching Band J. M. Tate SHS Jazz Band 1 J. M. Tate SHS Jazz Band 2 Tate High School Tate High School Concert Band 1	Popula	tion: articipants 192 21 17	Overall Assessment Superior Superior Excellent Superior
Assessment Date 10/14/2000 2/17/2001 2/17/2001 2/24/2001 3/10/2001	ID 118 244 244 220 250	District/State District District District District District	Type of Organization Marching Band Jazz Band Jazz Band Band S&E Concert Band	ate Senior High School Performing Organization Tate High School Marching Band J. M. Tate SHS Jazz Band 1 J. M. Tate SHS Jazz Band 2 Tate High School	Popula # of Pa	tion: articipants 192 21 17 62 70 64	Overall Assessment Superior Superior Excellent
	ID 118 244 244 220 250	District/State District District District District District	Type of Organization Marching Band Jazz Band Jazz Band Band S&E Concert Band	ate Senior High School Performing Organization Tate High School Marching Band J. M. Tate SHS Jazz Band 1 J. M. Tate SHS Jazz Band 2 Tate High School Tate High School Concert Band 1 Tate High School Concert Band 2	Popula	tion: articipants 192 21 17 62 70	Overall Assessment Superior Superior Excellent Superior
Assessment Date 10/14/2000 2/17/2001 2/17/2001 2/24/2001 3/10/2001 3/10/2001	ID 118 244 244 220 250	District/State District District District District District District	Type of Organization Marching Band Jazz Band Jazz Band Band S&E Concert Band Concert Band	ate Senior High School Performing Organization Tate High School Marching Band J. M. Tate SHS Jazz Band 1 J. M. Tate SHS Jazz Band 2 Tate High School Tate High School Concert Band 1 Tate High School Concert Band 2	Popula # of Pa Band Total: SCHOOL TOTAL:	tion: articipants 192 21 17 62 70 64 426 426	Overall Assessment Superior Excellent Superior Superior
Assessment Date 10/14/2000 2/17/2001 2/17/2001 2/24/2001 3/10/2001 3/10/2001	ID 118 244 220 250 250 250	District/State District District District District District District	Type of Organization Marching Band Jazz Band Jazz Band Band S&E Concert Band Concert Band	ate Senior High School Performing Organization Tate High School Marching Band J. M. Tate SHS Jazz Band 1 J. M. Tate SHS Jazz Band 2 Tate High School Tate High School Concert Band 1 Tate High School Concert Band 2 School Concert Band 2	Popula # of Pa Band Total: SCHOOL TOTAL: Popula	tion: articipants 192 21 17 62 70 64 426 426 426 426	Overall Assessment Superior Excellent Superior Superior Superior
Assessment Date 10/14/2000 2/17/2001 2/17/2001 2/24/2001 3/10/2001 3/10/2001 School 1 Assessment Date	ID 118 244 220 250 250 <b>70601</b> ID	District/State District District District District District District Schoo	Type of Organization Marching Band Jazz Band Jazz Band Band S&E Concert Band Concert Band	ate Senior High School Performing Organization Tate High School Marching Band J. M. Tate SHS Jazz Band 1 J. M. Tate SHS Jazz Band 2 Tate High School Tate High School Concert Band 1 Tate High School Concert Band 2 School Concert Band 2 Tate High School Concert Band 2 School Concert Band 2	Popula # of Pa Band Total: SCHOOL TOTAL: Popula	tion: articipants 192 21 17 62 70 64 426 426 426 426	Overall Assessment Superior Excellent Superior Superior Superior
Assessment Date 10/14/2000 2/17/2001 2/17/2001 2/24/2001 3/10/2001 3/10/2001 School 1	ID 118 244 220 250 250 250	District/State District District District District District District District	Type of Organization Marching Band Jazz Band Jazz Band Band S&E Concert Band Concert Band	ate Senior High School Performing Organization Tate High School Marching Band J. M. Tate SHS Jazz Band 1 J. M. Tate SHS Jazz Band 2 Tate High School Tate High School Concert Band 1 Tate High School Concert Band 2 School Concert Band 2	Popula # of Pa Band Total: SCHOOL TOTAL: Popula	tion: articipants 192 21 17 62 70 64 426 426 426 426	Overall Assessment Superior Excellent Superior Superior

School 1	71221	Schoo	I Name: Jim C.	Bailey Middle School	Populat	ion:	1411
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Part	icipants	Overall Assessmen
2/17/2001	244	District	Jazz Band	Bailey Middle School Jazz Band		21	Superior
2/24/2001	220	District	Band S&E	Bailey Middle School		103	
3/31/2001	252	District	Concert Band	Bailey MS Concert Band 1		69	Superior
3/31/2001	252	District	Concert Band	Bailey MS Concert Band 2		79	Superior
					Band Total:	272	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	272	
School 1	70011	Schoo	I Name: Pensa	cola Christian Academy/Coll	ege		
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Part	icipants	Overall Assessmen
2/24/2001	220	District	Band S&E	Pensacola Christian Academy/C	ollege	56	
2/24/2001	220	District	Band S&E	Pensacola Christian Academy M	S	55	
3/10/2001	250	District	Concert Band	Pensacola Christian Academy H	S Concert Band	49	Superior
3/31/2001	252	District	Concert Band	Pensacola Christian Academy M		58	Superior
				· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	Band Total:	218	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	218	
School 1	70411	Schoo	I Name: Pensa	cola High School	Populat	ion:	1761
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Part		Overall Assessmen
10/14/2000	118	District	Marching Band	Pensacola High School Marching	g Band	97	Superior
2/24/2001	220	District	Band S&E	Pensacola High School		1	
3/10/2001	250	District	Concert Band	Pensacola HS Concert Band		49	Superior
					Band Total:	147	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	147	
School 1	70862	Schoo	I Name: Pine F	orest High School	Populat	ion:	1671
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Part	icipants	Overall Assessmen
10/14/2000	118	District	Marching Band	Pine Forest High School Marchir	ng Band	113	Excellent
2/24/2001	220	District	Band S&E	Pine Forest High School	-	4	
3/10/2001	250	District	Concert Band	Pine Forest HS Concert Band 1		48	Excellent
3/10/2001	250	District	Concert Band	Pine Forest HS Concert Band 2		42	Good
					Band Total:	207	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	207	
School 1	70221	Schoo	I Name: Ranso	m Middle School	Populat	ion:	1465
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Part	icipants	Overall Assessmen
2/24/2001	220	District	Band S&E	Ransom Middle School		44	
3/31/2001	252	District	Concert Band	Ransom MS Concert Band 1		69	Superior
3/31/2001	252	District	Concert Band	Ransom MS Concert Band 2		69	Excellent
3/31/2001	252	District	Concert Band	Ransom MS Concert Band 3		53	Excellent
4/6/2001	287	District	Chorus	Ransom MS Bravo Choruis		54	Excellent
4/6/2001	287	District	Chorus	Ransom MS Prelude Chorus		88	Superior
	287	District	Chorus	Ransom MS Accolade Chorus		66	Excellent
	201		Chorus	Ransom MS Encore Chorus		51	Superior
4/6/2001	287						
	287	District	Chorus		Rand Total		Caponor
4/6/2001	287	District	Chorus		Band Total:	235	Caponor
4/6/2001	287	District	Chorus		Band Total: Chorus Total: SCHOOL TOTAL:		Caponol

School 1	70851	School	Name: W.J.V	/oodham High School	Popula	tion:	1519
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Pa	rticipants	Overall Assessmen
10/14/2000	118	District	Marching Band	W. J. Woodham High School Marching	g Band	114	Excellent
2/10/2001	228	District	Chorus S&E	W. J. Woodham High School		1	
2/24/2001	220	District	Band S&E	W. J. Woodham High School		26	
3/10/2001	250	District	Concert Band	W. J. Woodham HS Concert Band		53	Superior
3/31/2001	286	District	Chorus	W. J. Woodham HS Concert Chorus		20	Good
3/31/2001	286	District	Chorus	W. J. Woodham HS Elite Chorus		26	Excellent
					Band Total:	193	
				(	Chorus Total:	47	
				SCH	OOL TOTAL:	240	
School 1	70561	School	Name: Warrin	gton Middle School	Popula	tion:	779
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Pa	rticipants	Overall Assessmen
3/31/2001	252	District	Concert Band	Warrington MS Concert Band		40	Excellent
					Band Total:	40	
				SCH	OOL TOTAL:	40	
School 1	70951	School	Name: Washii	ngton Senior High School	Popula	tion:	1806
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	- # of Pa	rticipants	Overall Assessmen
10/14/2000	118	District	Marching Band	Washington HS Marching Band		130	Excellent
2/10/2001	228	District	Chorus S&E	Washington High School		4	
2/24/2001	220	District	Band S&E	Washington High School		15	
3/10/2001	250	District	Concert Band	Washington HS Concert Band 1		53	Superior
3/10/2001	250	District	Concert Band	Washington HS Concert Band 2		52	Superior
3/31/2001	286	District	Chorus	Washington HS Singers		32	Excellent
3/31/2001	286	District	Chorus	Washington HS Women's Chorus		40	Good
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	Washington High School		1	
					Band Total:	250	
				(	Chorus Total:	77	
				SCH	OOL TOTAL:	327	
School 1	79999	School	Name: West F	Iorida Home Education League			
Assessment Date		District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Pa	rticipants	Overall Assessmen
2/17/2001	244	District	Jazz Band	West Florida Home Education League		15	Superior
2/24/2001	220	District	Band S&E	West Florida Home Education League		79	1
3/10/2001	250	District	Concert Band	West Florida Home Education League		24	Superior
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	West Florida Home Education League		46	[

4/11/2001	336	State	Jazz Band	West Florida Home Education League Jazz Band	14	Excellent
5/3/2001	328	State	Concert Band	West Florida Home Education League Concert Band	26	Superior
				Band Total:	204	
				SCHOOL TOTAL:	204	
ESCAMBIA	COUNT	Y TOTALS		Band Total:	2884	
				Chorus Total:	421	
				COUNTY TOTAL:	3305	

# **FLAGLER**

School 1	80011	Schoo	Name: Buddy	Taylor Middle School	Population:	873
ssessment Date	e ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/24/2001	221	District	Band S&E	Buddy Taylor Middle School	14	
/6/2001	304	District	Concert Band	Buddy Taylor MS Concert Band	38	Excellent
				Band	Total: 52	
				SCHOOL T	OTAL: 52	
School 1	80091	Schoo	Name: Flagler	Palm Coast High School	Population:	2023
ssessment Date	e ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
1/4/2000	180	District	Marching Band	Flagler Palm Coast HS Marching Band	74	Excellent
2/10/2001	222	District	Band S&E	Flagler Palm Coast High School	6	
2/17/2001	334	District	Chorus S&E	Flagler Palm Coast High School	60	
2/24/2001	236	District	Chorus S&E	Flagler Palm Coast High School	4	
3/3/2001	259	District	Concert Band	Flagler Palm Coast HS Concert Band	44	Good
3/13/2001	352	District	Chorus	Flagler Palm Coast HS Women's Chorus	49	Superior
8/13/2001	352	District	Chorus	Flagler Palm Coast HS Formality Chorus	32	Superior
/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Flagler Palm Coast High School	2	
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Flagler Palm Coast HS Formality Mixed Chor	us 36	Excellent
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Flagler Palm Coast HS Formality Women's C	horus 36	Excellent
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	Flagler Palm Coast High School	48	
				Band	Total: 126	
				Chorus	Total: 265	
				SCHOOL T	OTAL: 391	

School 180401	Schoo	Name: Indian	Trails School K-8	Popula	tion:	1470
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Pa	articipants	Overall Assessment
2/24/2001 221	District	Band S&E	Indian Trails School K-8		18	
				Band Total:	18	
				SCHOOL TOTAL:	18	
FLAGLER COUNTY	TOTALS			Band Total:	196	
				Chorus Total:	265	
				COUNTY TOTAL:	461	

## FRANKLIN

School 1	90041	Schoo	Name: Apalac	hicola High School	Populatio	n:	367
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Particip	ants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	191	District	Band S&E	Apalachicola High School		11	
3/16/2001	253	District	Concert Band	Apalachicola HS Concert Band		19	Excellent
				•	Band Total:	30	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	30	
FRANKLIN	COUNTY	TOTALS			Band Total:	30	
					COUNTY TOTAL:	30	

# **GILCHRIST**

School 2	10031	School	Name:	Bell Hig	gh School	Popu	lation:	705
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Orga	nization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	186	District	Marching	Band	Bell High School		50	Superior
2/17/2001	192	District	Band S&	E	Bell Middle School		28	
2/17/2001	192	District	Band S&	E	Bell High School		56	
3/10/2001	255	District	Concert I	Band	Bell High School Concert Band		44	Superior
3/17/2001	256	District	Concert I	Band	Bell Middle School Concert Band		50	Good
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&	E	Bell High School		4	
5/3/2001	328	State	Concert I	Band	Bell High School Concert Band		42	Excellent
						Band Total:	274	
						SCHOOL TOTAL:	274	
School 2	10021	School	Name:	Trenton	n High School	Popu	lation:	704
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Orga	nization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	186	District	Marching	Band	Trenton High School Marching Ba	and	46	Excellent
2/17/2001	192	District	Band S&	E	Trenton Middle School		29	
2/17/2001	192	District	Band S&	E	Trenton High School		4	
3/10/2001	255	District	Concert I	Band	Trenton HS Concert Band		35	Superior
3/17/2001	256	District	Concert I	Band	Trenton MS Concert Band		23	Excellent
5/3/2001	328	State	Concert I	Band	Trenton HS Concert Band		36	Excellent
						Band Total:	173	
						SCHOOL TOTAL:	173	
GILCHRIST	COUNTY	TOTALS				Band Total: COUNTY TOTAL:	447 447	

# **GULF**

School 2	30081	Schoo	Name:	Wewah	itchka Jr/Sr High School	Population:	417
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org	anization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
10/28/2000	119	District	Marchin	g Band	Wewahitchka Jr/Sr High School Marching Band	51	Excellent
2/10/2001	191	District	Band S&	kΕ	Wewahitchka Jr/Sr High School	17	
3/16/2001	253	District	Concert	Band	Wewahitchka Jr/Sr HS Concert Band	19	Superior
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&	kΕ	Wewahitchka Jr/Sr High School	1	·
					Band To	otal: 88	
					SCHOOL TOT	AL: 88	
GULF COUN	ТҮ ТОТ	ALS			Band To	otal: 88	
					COUNTY TOT	AL: 88	

## HARDEE

School 2	50031	Schoo	I Name: Hardee	e Junior High School	Popula	ation:	1143
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	- # of F	articipants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001	196	District	Band S&E	Hardee Junior High School		29	
4/28/2001	306	District	Concert Band	Hardee JHS Concert Band		47	Fair
					Band Total:	76	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	76	
School 2	50021	Schoo	Name: Hardee	e Senior High School	Popula	ation:	1136
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of F	articipants	Overall Assessment
10/28/2000	158	District	Marching Band	Hardee Senior High School M	arching Band	66	Superior
2/17/2001	196	District	Band S&E	Hardee Senior High School		74	
3/10/2001	266	District	Concert Band	Hardee SHS Concert Band		37	Good
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Hardee Senior High School		32	
				Ũ	Band Total:	209	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	209	
HARDEE CO	UNTY T	OTALS			Band Total:	285	
					COUNTY TOTAL:	285	

## HENDRY

School 2	60201	Schoo	I Name: Clewis	ton High School	Popula	tion:	951
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Pa	articipants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	188	District	Marching Band	Clewiston High School Marching	g Band	50	Good
2/24/2001	327	District	Band S&E	Clewiston High School		25	
3/16/2001	310	District	Concert Band	Clewiston HS Concert Band		33	Good
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Clewiston High School		1	
					Band Total:	109	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	109	
School 2	60061	Schoo	I Name: Clewis	ton Middle School	Popula	tion:	1025
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Pa	articipants	Overall Assessment
2/24/2001	327	District	Band S&E	Clewiston Middle School		9	
4/6/2001	323	District	Concert Band	Clewiston MS Concert Band		51	Excellent
					Band Total:	60	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	60	
School 2	60181	Schoo	I Name: LaBell	e High School	Popula	tion:	841
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Pa	articipants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	188	District	Marching Band	LaBelle High School Marching E	Band	37	Excellent
2/24/2001	327	District	Band S&E	LaBelle High School		23	
3/16/2001	310	District	Concert Band	LaBelle HS Concert Band		30	Excellent
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	LaBelle High School		1	
				-	Band Total:	91	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	91	
HENDRY CO	DUNTY T	OTALS			Band Total:	260	
					COUNTY TOTAL:	260	

## **HERNANDO**

	70251	School	Name: Centra	l High School (Hernando)	Population:	1735
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	156	District	Marching Band	Central HS (Hernando) Marching Band	71	Excellent
2/3/2001	232	District	Chorus S&E	Central High School (Hernando)	42	
2/10/2001	201	District	Band S&E	Central High School (Hernando)	7	
3/3/2001	257	District	Concert Band	Central HS (Hernando) Concert Band	57	Excellent
3/9/2001	280	District	Chorus	Central HS (Hernando) Silver Tones Chorus	41	Good
3/9/2001	280	District	Chorus	Central HS (Hernando) Center Stage Chorus	38	Excellent
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	Central High School (Hernando)	24	
				- · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	Total: 135	
				Chorus		
				SCHOOL T		
School 2	70241	School	Name: D.S. Pa	arrott Middle School	Population:	1016
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	156	District	Marching Band	D.S. Parrott MS Marching Band	63	Superior
2/10/2001	201	District	Band S&E	D.S. Parrott Middle School	20	-
3/24/2001	258	District	Concert Band	D.S. Parrott MS Concert Band	55	Superior
				Band	Total: 138	·
				SCHOOL T	OTAL: 138	
School 2	70202	School	Name: Fox Ch	apel Middle School	Population:	1100
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessmen
2/10/2001	201	District	Band S&E	Fox Chapel Middle School	29	
3/24/2001	258	District	Concert Band	Fox Chapel MS Concert Band	47	Superior
				Band	Total: 76	
				SCHOOL T	OTAL: 76	
School 2	70181	School	Name: Frank	W. Springstead High School	Population:	1748
School 2 Assessment Date	<b>70181</b>	School District/State	Name: Frank	W. Springstead High School Performing Organization	Population: # of Participants	
					-	
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
Assessment Date 11/4/2000	<sup>ID</sup> 156	District/State	Type of Organization Marching Band	Performing Organization Frank W. Springstead HS Marching Band	# of Participants 90	Overall Assessment
Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/3/2001	<sup>ID</sup> 156 232	District/State District District	Type of Organization Marching Band Chorus S&E	Performing Organization Frank W. Springstead HS Marching Band Frank W. Springstead High School	# of Participants 90 21	Overall Assessment Superior Excellent
Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/3/2001 2/9/2001	<sup>ID</sup> 156 232 205	District/State District District District	Type of Organization Marching Band Chorus S&E Jazz Band	Performing Organization Frank W. Springstead HS Marching Band Frank W. Springstead High School Frank W. Springstead HS Jazz Band	# of Participants 90 21 20	Overall Assessment Superior Excellent
Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/3/2001 2/9/2001 2/10/2001	ID 156 232 205 201	District/State District District District District	Type of Organization Marching Band Chorus S&E Jazz Band Band S&E	Performing Organization Frank W. Springstead HS Marching Band Frank W. Springstead High School Frank W. Springstead HS Jazz Band Frank W. Springstead High School	# of Participants 90 21 20 106	Overall Assessmen Superior Excellent
Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/3/2001 2/9/2001 2/10/2001 3/3/2001	ID 156 232 205 201 257	District/State District District District District District	Type of Organization Marching Band Chorus S&E Jazz Band Band S&E Concert Band	Performing Organization Frank W. Springstead HS Marching Band Frank W. Springstead High School Frank W. Springstead HS Jazz Band Frank W. Springstead High School Frank W. Springstead HS Concert Band 1 Frank W. Springstead HS Concert Band 2	# of Participants 90 21 20 106 52	Overall Assessmen Superior Excellent Superior Superior
Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/3/2001 2/9/2001 2/10/2001 3/3/2001 3/3/2001	ID 156 232 205 201 257 257	District/State District District District District District District	Type of Organization Marching Band Chorus S&E Jazz Band Band S&E Concert Band Concert Band	Performing Organization Frank W. Springstead HS Marching Band Frank W. Springstead High School Frank W. Springstead HS Jazz Band Frank W. Springstead High School Frank W. Springstead HS Concert Band 1	# of Participants 90 21 20 106 52 48	Overall Assessmen Superior Excellent Superior Superior
Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/3/2001 2/9/2001 2/10/2001 3/3/2001 3/3/2001 3/9/2001	ID 156 232 205 201 257 257 280	District/State District District District District District District District District	Type of Organization Marching Band Chorus S&E Jazz Band Band S&E Concert Band Concert Band Chorus	Performing Organization Frank W. Springstead HS Marching Band Frank W. Springstead High School Frank W. Springstead HS Jazz Band Frank W. Springstead High School Frank W. Springstead HS Concert Band 1 Frank W. Springstead HS Concert Band 2 Frank W. Springstead HS Mixed Chorus Frank W. Springstead HS Mixed Chorus	# of Participants 90 21 20 106 52 48 42 38	Overall Assessmen Superior Excellent Superior Superior Excellent Excellent
Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/3/2001 2/9/2001 2/10/2001 3/3/2001 3/9/2001 3/9/2001 3/9/2001	ID 156 232 205 201 257 257 280 280 280	District/State District District District District District District District District District	Type of Organization Marching Band Chorus S&E Jazz Band Band S&E Concert Band Concert Band Chorus Chorus Chorus Chorus	Performing Organization Frank W. Springstead HS Marching Band Frank W. Springstead High School Frank W. Springstead HS Jazz Band Frank W. Springstead High School Frank W. Springstead HS Concert Band 1 Frank W. Springstead HS Concert Band 2 Frank W. Springstead HS Mixed Chorus Frank W. Springstead HS Momen's Chorus Frank W. Springstead HS Mom's Chorus	# of Participants 90 21 20 106 52 48 42 38 28	Overall Assessmen Superior Excellent Superior Superior Excellent
Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/3/2001 2/9/2001 2/10/2001 3/3/2001 3/3/2001 3/9/2001 3/9/2001 3/9/2001 4/11/2001	ID 156 232 205 201 257 257 280 280 280 335	District/State District District District District District District District District District State	Type of Organization Marching Band Chorus S&E Jazz Band Band S&E Concert Band Concert Band Chorus Chorus Chorus Band S&E	Performing Organization Frank W. Springstead HS Marching Band Frank W. Springstead High School Frank W. Springstead HS Jazz Band Frank W. Springstead HS School Frank W. Springstead HS Concert Band 1 Frank W. Springstead HS Concert Band 2 Frank W. Springstead HS Mixed Chorus Frank W. Springstead HS Momen's Chorus Frank W. Springstead HS Men's Chorus Frank W. Springstead HS Men's Chorus Frank W. Springstead HS Men's Chorus	# of Participants 90 21 20 106 52 48 42 38 28 3	Overall Assessmen Superior Excellent Superior Superior Excellent Excellent NS
Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/3/2001 2/9/2001 2/10/2001 3/3/2001 3/3/2001 3/9/2001 3/9/2001 3/9/2001 4/11/2001 5/8/2001	ID 156 232 205 201 257 257 280 280 280 335 330	District/State District District District District District District District District District State State	Type of Organization Marching Band Chorus S&E Jazz Band Band S&E Concert Band Chorus Chorus Chorus Chorus Band S&E Concert Band	Performing Organization Frank W. Springstead HS Marching Band Frank W. Springstead High School Frank W. Springstead HS Jazz Band Frank W. Springstead HS School Frank W. Springstead HS Concert Band 1 Frank W. Springstead HS Concert Band 2 Frank W. Springstead HS Mixed Chorus Frank W. Springstead HS Women's Chorus Frank W. Springstead HS Men's Chorus	# of Participants 90 21 20 106 52 48 42 38 28 3 3 49	Overall Assessment Superior Excellent Superior Superior Excellent Excellent NS Excellent
Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/3/2001 2/9/2001 2/10/2001 3/3/2001 3/3/2001 3/9/2001 3/9/2001 3/9/2001 4/11/2001	ID 156 232 205 201 257 257 280 280 280 335	District/State District District District District District District District District District State	Type of Organization Marching Band Chorus S&E Jazz Band Band S&E Concert Band Concert Band Chorus Chorus Chorus Band S&E	Performing Organization Frank W. Springstead HS Marching Band Frank W. Springstead High School Frank W. Springstead HS Jazz Band Frank W. Springstead HS School Frank W. Springstead HS Concert Band 1 Frank W. Springstead HS Concert Band 2 Frank W. Springstead HS Mixed Chorus Frank W. Springstead HS Momen's Chorus Frank W. Springstead HS Men's Chorus Frank W. Springstead HS Concert Band 1 Frank W. Springstead HS Concert Band 1 Frank W. Springstead HS Concert Band 2	# of Participants 90 21 20 106 52 48 42 38 28 3 3 49 33	Overall Assessment Superior Excellent Superior Superior Excellent Excellent NS
Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/3/2001 2/9/2001 2/10/2001 3/3/2001 3/3/2001 3/9/2001 3/9/2001 3/9/2001 4/11/2001 5/8/2001	ID 156 232 205 201 257 257 280 280 280 335 330	District/State District District District District District District District District District State State	Type of Organization Marching Band Chorus S&E Jazz Band Band S&E Concert Band Chorus Chorus Chorus Chorus Band S&E Concert Band	Performing Organization Frank W. Springstead HS Marching Band Frank W. Springstead High School Frank W. Springstead HS Jazz Band Frank W. Springstead HS School Frank W. Springstead HS Concert Band 1 Frank W. Springstead HS Concert Band 2 Frank W. Springstead HS Mixed Chorus Frank W. Springstead HS Momen's Chorus Frank W. Springstead HS Men's Chorus Frank W. Springstead HS Concert Band 1 Frank W. Springstead HS Concert Band 1 Frank W. Springstead HS Concert Band 2	# of Participants 90 21 20 106 52 48 42 38 28 38 28 3 3 49 33 <b>Total:</b> 401	Overall Assessment Superior Excellent Superior Superior Excellent Excellent NS Excellent

School 270051 School Name: Hernando High School					Population:		1420
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Pa	articipants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	156	District	Marching Band	Hernando HS Marching Band		98	Superior
2/10/2001	201	District	Band S&E	Hernando High School		42	
3/3/2001	257	District	Concert Band	Hernando HS Concert Band		50	Excellent
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Hernando High School		34	
				-	Band Total:	224	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	224	
School 270221 School Name: Powell Middle School					Population:		1083
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	- # of Pa	articipants	Overall Assessment
2/3/2001	232	District	Chorus S&E	Powell Middle School		34	
2/10/2001	201	District	Band S&E	Powell Middle School		41	
3/9/2001	280	District	Chorus	Powell MS Concert Chorus		34	Excellent
3/24/2001	258	District	Concert Band	Powell MS Concert Band		49	Superior
					Band Total:	90	·
					Chorus Total:	68	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	158	
School 270253 School Name: West Hernando Middle School					Population:		1007
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants		Overall Assessment
2/9/2001	205	District	Jazz Band	West Hernando MS Jazz Band		20	Excellent
2/10/2001	201	District	Band S&E	West Hernando Middle School		54	
3/24/2001	258	District	Concert Band	West Hernando MS Concert Ba	ind	48	Excellent
					Band Total:	122	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	122	
HERNANDO COUNTY TOTALS					Band Total:	1186	
					Chorus Total:	342	
					COUNTY TOTAL:	1528	

# **HIGHLANDS**

School 280231		School	I Name: Avon F	Population: 979			
Assessment Dat	e ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Pa	articipants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	183	District	Marching Band	Avon Park HS Marching Band		107	Excellent
2/3/2001	198	District	Band S&E	Avon Park High School		52	
3/3/2001	270	District	Concert Band	Avon Park HS Concert Band		81	Superior
3/13/2001	296	District	Chorus	Avon Park HS Concert Chorus		25	NS
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Avon Park High School		5	
5/3/2001 3	329	State	Concert Band	Avon Park HS Concert Band		79	Excellent
					Band Total:	324	
					Chorus Total:	25	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	349	
School 280111 School Name: Avon Park Middle		Park Middle School	e School Population:		740		
Assessment Dat	e ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	- # of Pa	articipants	Overall Assessment
2/3/2001	198	District	Band S&E	Avon Park Middle School		106	
3/17/2001	269	District	Concert Band	Avon Park MS Concert Band		47	Excellent
					Band Total:	153	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	153	
School	280091	School	Name: Hill-Gu	istat Middle School	Popula	tion:	640
Assessment Dat	e ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	+ of Pa	articipants	Overall Assessment
2/3/2001	198	District	Band S&E	Hill-Gustat Middle School		25	
3/13/2001	296	District	Chorus	Hill-Gustat MS 8th Grade Conce	rt Chorus	76	Superior
3/13/2001	296	District	Chorus	Hill-Gustat MS 7th Grade Conce	rt Chorus	79	Superior
3/13/2001	296	District	Chorus	Hill-Gustat MS 6th Grade Conce	rt Chorus	53	Superior
4/28/2001	306	District	Concert Band	Hill-Gustat MS Concert Band		39	Superior
					Band Total:	64	·
					Chorus Total:	208	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	272	
School	280251	School Name: Lake Placid Senior High School			Population:		710
Assessment Dat	e ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	•	articipants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	178	District	Marching Band	Lake Placid SHS Marching Band	l	47	Good
2/3/2001	198	District	Band S&E	Lake Placid Senior High School		3	
	270	District	Concert Band	Lake Placid SHS Concert Band		36	Disqualified
3/3/2001				Lake Placid SHS Concert Chorus	2	25	CO
3/3/2001	296	District	Chorus		5	20	00
	296	District	Cnorus				00
3/3/2001	296	District	Chorus		Band Total: Chorus Total:	25 86 25	00

School	280221	Schoo	I Name:	Sebring	High School	Рор	oulation:	1347
Assessment Da	ite ID	District/State	Type of Organ	nization	Performing Organization	-	# of Participants	Overall Assessmen
11/4/2000	183	District	Marching	Band	Sebring HS Marching Band		86	Excellent
2/3/2001	198	District	Band S&	E	Sebring High School		31	
2/24/2001	243	District	Chorus S	&E	Sebring High School		147	
3/3/2001	270	District	Concert E	Band	Sebring HS Concert Band		63	Good
3/13/2001	296	District	Chorus		Sebring HS Women's Concert	Chorus	46	Superior
3/13/2001	296	District	Chorus		Sebring HS Mixed Concert Ch	orus	70	Superior
3/13/2001	296	District	Chorus		Sebring HS Men's Concert Ch	orus	50	Superior
3/13/2001	296	District	Chorus		Sebring HS Varsity Choir		55	Superior
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus		Sebring HS Men's Choir		50	Excellent
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus		Sebring HS Varsity Choir		55	Excellent
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus		Sebring HS Women's Choir		46	Excellent
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus		Sebring HS Concert Choir		70	Excellent
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S	&E	Sebring High School		80	
					0 0	Band Total	180	
						Chorus Total	669	
						SCHOOL TOTAL	849	
School	280021	Schoo	I Name:	Sebring	Middle School	Рор	oulation:	687
Assessment Da	ite ID	District/State	Type of Organ	nization	Performing Organization	-	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/3/2001	198	District	Band S&	E	Sebring Middle School		11	
3/13/2001	296	District	Chorus		Sebring MS 6th Grade Chorus	3	36	Excellent
3/13/2001	296	District	Chorus		Sebring MS 8th Grade Chorus	3	50	Excellent
3/13/2001	296	District	Chorus		Sebring MS 7th Grade Chorus	3	43	Excellent
4/28/2001	306	District	Concert E	Band	Sebring MS Concert Band		36	Excellent
					Ū.	Band Total	47	
						Chorus Total	129	
						SCHOOL TOTAL	176	
School	280001	Schoo	I Name:	Walker N	lemorial Academy			
Assessment Da		District/State	Type of Organ		Performing Organization	:	# of Participants	Overall Assessmen
2/3/2001	198	District	Band S&		Walker Memorial Academy		16	
3/3/2001	270	District	Concert E		Walker Memorial Academy HS	Concert Band	47	Good
					,	Band Total		
						SCHOOL TOTAL		
HIGHLANI	DS COUNT	Y TOTALS				Band Total		
						Chorus Total	1056	

# HILLSBOROUGH

School 293002	Schoo	I Name: A. J. Fo	errell Middle School	Populatior	: 708
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participa	nts Overall Assessment
2/10/2001 234	District	Chorus S&E	A. J. Ferrell Middle School		7
2/17/2001 242	District	Band S&E	A. J. Ferrell Middle School		6
2/17/2001 226	District	Orchestra S&E	A. J. Ferrell Middle School		6
3/3/2001 281	District	Chorus	A. J. Ferrell MS Girls' Chorus	4	2 Excellent
3/3/2001 281	District	Chorus	A. J. Ferrell MS Mixed Chorus		8 Excellent
4/6/2001 318	District	Orchestra	A. J. Ferrell MS Orchestra		31 CO
4/7/2001 262	District	Concert Band	A. J. Ferrell MS Concert Band	!	50 Excellent
				Band Total:	6
				Chorus Total: 12	27
				Orchestra Total:	37
				SCHOOL TOTAL: 23	30

School 2900	041 Schoo	I Name: Adams	Middle School	Population:	1265
Assessment Date ID	D District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001 23	34 District	Chorus S&E	Adams Middle School	20	
2/17/2001 24	42 District	Band S&E	Adams Middle School	22	
3/3/2001 28	81 District	Chorus	Adams MS Advance Women's Chorus	33	Superior
3/3/2001 28	81 District	Chorus	Adams MS Intermediate Women's Chorus	42	Excellent
4/6/2001 31	18 District	Orchestra	Adams MS Orchestra 1	22	Excellent
4/6/2001 31	18 District	Orchestra	Adams MS Orchestra 2	26	Excellent
4/7/2001 26	62 District	Concert Band	Adams MS Concert Band	50	Excellent
			Band To	otal: 72	
			Chorus To	otal: 95	
			Orchestra To	otal: 48	
			SCHOOL TOT	TAL: 215	

School 290	0131	School I	Name: Armwoo	d High School	Population:	1760
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/18/2000 1	190	District	Marching Band	Armwood HS Marching Band	89	Excellent
2/10/2001 2	234	District	Chorus S&E	Armwood High School	1	
2/17/2001 2	242	District	Band S&E	Armwood High School	39	
2/17/2001 2	226	District	Orchestra S&E	Armwood High School	28	
3/3/2001 2	283	District	Chorus	Armwood HS Ladies' Chorus	32	Excellent
3/3/2001 2	248	District	Orchestra	Armwood HS Orchestra	23	Excellent
3/10/2001 2	260	District	Concert Band	Armwood HS Concert Band 1	30	Superior
3/10/2001 2	260	District	Concert Band	Armwood HS Concert Band 2	41	Excellent
4/11/2001 3	335	State	Band S&E	Armwood High School	2	
5/8/2001 3	330	State	Concert Band	Armwood HS Concert Band	34	Excellent
					Band Total: 235	
					Chorus Total: 33	
					Orchestra Total: 51	
					SCHOOL TOTAL: 319	

School 29	4601	Schoo	I Name: I	. T. Washington Magnet Middle School	Population:	597
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organi	ation Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	234	District	Chorus S&	E B. T. Washington Magnet Middle School	7	
2/17/2001	242	District	Band S&E	B. T. Washington Magnet Middle School	8	
3/3/2001	283	District	Chorus	B. T. Washington Magnet BTWMS Chorus	24	Excellent
4/7/2001	262	District	Concert B	nd B. T. Washington Magnet MS Concert Band	34	Excellent
				Band	Total: 42	
				Chorus	Total: 31	
				SCHOOL TO	TAL: 73	

School 2902	201 School	Name: Benito	liddle School	Population:	1700
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001 234	B4 District	Chorus S&E	Benito Middle School	6	
2/17/2001 242	2 District	Band S&E	Benito Middle School	8	
2/17/2001 226	26 District	Orchestra S&E	Benito Middle School	2	
3/3/2001 28	District	Chorus	Benito MS New Tampa Singers	26	Excellent
4/6/2001 318	8 District	Orchestra	Benito MS Orchestra	38	Superior
4/7/2001 262	District	Concert Band	Benito MS Concert Band 1	66	Superior
4/7/2001 262	2 District	Concert Band	Benito MS Concert Band 2	48	Superior
4/7/2001 262	District	Concert Band	Benito MS Concert Band 3	42	Superior
				Band Total: 164	
				Chorus Total: 32	
				Orchestra Total: 40	
				SCHOOL TOTAL: 236	

School	294141	School	Name: B	mingdale High School Popu	ulation:	2711
Assessment Dat	te ID	District/State	Type of Organiza	Performing Organization # d	of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/18/2000	190	District	Marching Ba	Bloomingdale HS Marching Band	279	Superior
2/10/2001	234	District	Chorus S&E	Bloomingdale High School	39	
2/16/2001	315	District	Jazz Band	Bloomingdale HS Jazz Band 1	24	Superior
2/16/2001	315	District	Jazz Band	Bloomingdale HS Jazz Band 2	22	Superior
2/16/2001	315	District	Jazz Band	Bloomingdale HS Jazz Band 3	20	Excellent
2/17/2001	242	District	Band S&E	Bloomingdale High School	148	
2/17/2001	226	District	Orchestra S	Bloomingdale High School	67	
3/3/2001	283	District	Chorus	Bloomingdale HS Advanced Chorus	62	Excellent
3/3/2001	283	District	Chorus	Bloomingdale HS Men's Chorus	21	Excellent
3/3/2001	283	District	Chorus	Bloomingdale HS Mass Chorus	79	Superior
3/3/2001	283	District	Chorus	Bloomingdale HS Ladies' Chorus	42	Superior
3/3/2001	248	District	Orchestra	Bloomingdale HS Orchestra 1	82	Superior
3/3/2001	248	District	Orchestra	Bloomingdale HS Orchestra 2	40	Excellent
3/3/2001	248	District	Orchestra	Bloomingdale HS Chamber Orchestra	16	Superior
3/10/2001	260	District	Concert Bar	Bloomingdale HS Concert Band 1	79	Superior
3/10/2001	260	District	Concert Bar	Bloomingdale HS Concert Band 2	82	Superior
3/10/2001	260	District	Concert Bar	Bloomingdale HS Concert Band 3	79	Excellent
4/2/2001	350	State	Orchestra S	Bloomingdale High School	17	
4/26/2001	333	State	Orchestra	Bloomingdale HS Chamber Orchestra	17	Superior
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Bloomingdale High School	27	
				Band Total:	733	
				Chorus Total:	270	
				Orchestra Total:	239	
				SCHOOL TOTAL:	1242	

School 2	90291	Schoo	I Name: Brando	n High School	Populatio	on:	1765
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partic	pants	Overall Assessment
11/18/2000	190	District	Marching Band	Brandon HS Marching Band		110	Excellent
2/10/2001	234	District	Chorus S&E	Brandon High School		30	
2/17/2001	242	District	Band S&E	Brandon High School		47	
2/17/2001	226	District	Orchestra S&E	Brandon High School		4	
3/3/2001	283	District	Chorus	Brandon HS Concert Choir		92	Excellent
3/3/2001	283	District	Chorus	Brandon HS Chamber Choir		23	Superior
3/3/2001	283	District	Chorus	Brandon HS Brandon Chorus		75	Superior
3/3/2001	283	District	Chorus	Brandon HS Men's Choir		19	Superior
3/3/2001	248	District	Orchestra	Brandon HS Orchestra		44	Excellent
3/10/2001	260	District	Concert Band	Brandon HS Concert Band 1		53	Excellent
3/10/2001	260	District	Concert Band	Brandon HS Concert Band 2		32	Good
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Brandon High School		3	
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Brandon HS Concert Chorus		80	Excellent
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Brandon HS Chamber Choir		23	Excellent
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Brandon HS Men's Chorus		23	Good
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Brandon High School		30	
					Band Total:	245	
					Chorus Total:	395	
					Orchestra Total:	48	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	688	

School 2	90651	School	Name: Burns M	liddle School	Populatio	on:	1438
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partici	ipants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	234	District	Chorus S&E	Burns Middle School		42	
2/16/2001	315	District	Jazz Band	Burns MS Jazz Band		20	Excellent
2/17/2001	242	District	Band S&E	Burns Middle School		78	
2/17/2001	226	District	Orchestra S&E	Burns Middle School		34	
3/3/2001	283	District	Chorus	Burns MS Ladies' Chorus		12	CO
3/3/2001	283	District	Chorus	Burns MS Mixed Chorus		21	Excellent
4/6/2001	318	District	Orchestra	Burns MS Orchestra 1		48	Superior
4/6/2001	318	District	Orchestra	Burns MS Orchestra 2		34	Superior
4/7/2001	262	District	Concert Band	Burns MS Concert Band 1		67	Superior
4/7/2001	262	District	Concert Band	Burns MS Concert Band 2		78	Superior
4/7/2001	262	District	Concert Band	Burns MS Concert Band 3		40	Superior
					Band Total:	283	
					Chorus Total:	75	
					Orchestra Total:	116	

School 290761	School Na	ame: Chambe	rlain Senior High School P	opulation:	2278
Assessment Date ID	District/State Ty	pe of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/18/2000 190	District M	larching Band	Chamberlain SHS Marching Band	92	Superior
2/10/2001 234	District C	horus S&E	Chamberlain Senior High School	33	
2/17/2001 242	District B	and S&E	Chamberlain Senior High School	152	
2/17/2001 226	District O	rchestra S&E	Chamberlain Senior High School	12	
3/3/2001 282	District C	horus	Chamberlain SHS Advanced Women's Chorus	36	Superior
3/3/2001 282	District C	horus	Chamberlain SHS Assessment DateWomen's C	horus 65	Superior

SCHOOL TOTAL:

474

### Hillsborough continued

#### Chamberlain Senior High School continued

3/3/2001	282	District	Chorus	Chamberlain SHS ACT I	30	Superior
3/3/2001	248	District	Orchestra	Chamberlain SHS Orchestra	31	Excellent
3/10/2001	260	District	Concert Band	Chamberlain SHS Concert Band	41	Excellent
4/2/2001	350	State	Orchestra S&E	Chamberlain Senior High School	4	
4/26/2001	333	State	Orchestra	Chamberlain SHS Orchestra	31	Excellent
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Chamberlain SHS Women's Chorus 1	65	Superior
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Chamberlain SHS Women's Chorus 2	35	Superior
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Chamberlain SHS Mixed Chorus	29	Superior
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	Chamberlain Senior High School	23	
				Band Total:	285	
				Chorus Total:	316	
				Orchestra Total:	78	
				SCHOOL TOTAL:	679	

School 290921	School Name:	Colema	n Middle School	Population	: 888
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of O	ganization	Performing Organization	# of Participar	ts Overall Assessment
2/10/2001 234	District Chorus	S&E	Coleman Middle School	1	6
2/17/2001 242	District Band S	&E	Coleman Middle School		1
2/17/2001 226	District Orches	tra S&E	Coleman Middle School	3	0
4/7/2001 262	District Concer	t Band	Coleman MS Concert Band 1	5	5 Good
4/7/2001 262	District Concer	t Band	Coleman MS Concert Band 2	4	9 Excellent
				Band Total: 10	5
				Chorus Total: 1	6
				Orchestra Total: 3	0
				SCHOOL TOTAL: 15	1

School 291080	School Name	: Davids	sen Middle School	Population:	1299
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of	Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001 234	District Chor	us S&E	Davidsen Middle School	11	
2/17/2001 242	District Band	S&E	Davidsen Middle School	11	
2/17/2001 226	District Orch	estra S&E	Davidsen Middle School	22	
3/3/2001 281	District Chor	JS	Davidsen MS Men's Chorus	25	Excellent
3/3/2001 281	District Chor	JS	Davidsen MS Assessment DateChorus	70	Excellent
4/6/2001 318	District Orch	estra	Davidsen MS Orchestra	36	Superior
4/7/2001 262	District Conc	ert Band	Davidsen MS Concert Band	38	Excellent
			Band To	otal: 49	
			Chorus To	otal: 106	
			Orchestra To	otal: 58	
			SCHOOL TOT	TAL: 213	

School 29084	2 School Name	Dowdell	Middle Magnet School	Population:	857
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of	Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001 242	District Band	S&E	Dowdell Middle Magnet	2	
2/17/2001 226	District Orche	stra S&E	Dowdell Middle Magnet	15	
3/3/2001 283	District Choru	5	Dowdell Middle Magnet Concert Chorus	35	Excellent
4/7/2001 262	District Conce	rt Band	Dowdell Middle Magnet Concert Band	59	Excellent
			Ban	d Total: 61	
			Choru	s Total: 35	
			Orchestr	a Total: 15	
			SCHOOL	TOTAL: 111	

School 2	91291	Schoo	I Name: Durant	High School	Population:	2360
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	182	District	Marching Band	Durant High School Marching Band	135	Superior
2/10/2001	234	District	Chorus S&E	Durant High School	37	
2/17/2001	242	District	Band S&E	Durant High School	177	
2/17/2001	226	District	Orchestra S&E	Durant High School	56	
3/3/2001	283	District	Chorus	Durant HS Voices of Durant	35	Excellent
3/3/2001	283	District	Chorus	Durant HS Women's Choir	28	Superior
3/3/2001	248	District	Orchestra	Durant HS Orchestra	52	Excellent
3/10/2001	260	District	Concert Band	Durant HS Concert Band 1	49	Superior
3/10/2001	260	District	Concert Band	Durant HS Concert Band 2	58	Good
4/2/2001	350	State	Orchestra S&E	Durant High School	12	
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Durant High School	23	
4/26/2001	333	State	Orchestra	Durant HS Orchestra	52	Excellent
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Durant HS Advanced Women's Choir	27	Excellent
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Durant High School	29	
5/8/2001	330	State	Concert Band	Durant HS Concert Band	48	Superior
				Band To	otal: 490	
				Chorus To	otal: 156	
				Orchestra To	otal: 172	
				SCHOOL TOT	TAL: 818	
School 2	91322	Schoo	I Name: East Ba	ay Senior High School	Population:	2050
Assessment Date	חו	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	•	Overall Assessment

SCHOOL 23	11322	SCHOOL	Name. Easi day	Senior Righ School	Population	1. 4	2000
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participa	ints (	Overall Assessment
11/18/2000	190	District	Marching Band	East Bay SHS Marching Band		73	Excellent
2/10/2001	234	District	Chorus S&E	East Bay Senior High School	;	37	
2/17/2001	242	District	Band S&E	East Bay Senior High School		16	
2/17/2001	226	District	Orchestra S&E	East Bay Senior High School		15	
3/3/2001	283	District	Chorus	East Bay SHS Concert Chorus	;	38	Excellent
3/3/2001	283	District	Chorus	East Bay SHS Women's Chorus	5	41	Excellent
3/3/2001	248	District	Orchestra	East Bay SHS Orchestra	;	30	Excellent
3/10/2001	260	District	Concert Band	East Bay SHS Concert Band	!	56	Fair
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	East Bay Senior High School		2	
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	East Bay Senior High School		13	
					Band Total: 1	47	
					Chorus Total: 12	29	
					Orchestra Total:	45	
					SCHOOL TOTAL: 32	21	

School 29132	4 School N	lame: Eisenho	wer Middle School	Population:	1570
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001 234	District	Chorus S&E	Eisenhower Middle School	31	
2/16/2001 315	District	Jazz Band	Eisenhower MS Jazz Band	25	Good
2/17/2001 242	District	Band S&E	Eisenhower Middle School	21	
2/17/2001 226	District	Orchestra S&E	Eisenhower Middle School	10	
3/3/2001 283	District	Chorus	Eisenhower MS Concert Chorus	37	Superior

### Hillsborough continued

**Eisenhower Middle School continued** 

EISEIIIIOWEI	wildule 3		nueu					
3/3/2001	283	District	Chorus		Eisenhower MS Assessment Da	ateChorus	85	Superior
4/6/2001	318	District	Orchestra	2	Eisenhower MS Orchestra		33	Excellent
4/7/2001	262	District	Concert I		Eisenhower MS Concert Band		21	Excellent
4/1/2001	202	District	Concert	Danu	Lisennower MS Concert Dand	Band Total:	67	LYCellent
						Chorus Total:	153	
						Orchestra Total:	43	
						SCHOOL TOTAL:	263	
School 2	91521	Schoo	I Name:	Franklir	Middle School	Popu	lation:	727
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Orga	anization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessmer
3/3/2001	283	District	Chorus		Franklin MS Concert Chorus		5	Disqualified
4/7/2001	262	District	Concert I	Band	Franklin MS Concert Band		38	NS
						Band Total:	38	
						Chorus Total:	5	
						SCHOOL TOTAL:	43	
						SCHOOL TOTAL.	43	
School 2	91551	Schoo	I Name:	Gaither	High School	Рори	lation:	2602
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Orga		Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessmer
11/18/2000	190	District	Marching	g Band	Gaither HS Marching Band		153	Superior
2/10/2001	234	District	Chorus S	S&E	Gaither High School		20	
2/17/2001	242	District	Band S&	E	Gaither High School		152	
3/3/2001	281	District	Chorus		Gaither HS Concert Chorus		64	Superior
3/3/2001	281	District	Chorus		Gaither HS Women's Chorus		66	Superior
3/10/2001	260	District	Concert I	Band	Gaither HS Concert Band 1		42	Superior
3/10/2001	260	District	Concert I		Gaither HS Concert Band 2		89	
				Danu				Superior
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus		Gaither HS Concert Chorus		72	Excellent
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S	5&E	Gaither High School		15	
						Band Total:	436	
						Chorus Total:	237	
						SCHOOL TOTAL:	673	
School 2	90284	Schoo	I Name:	Garland	V. Stewart Middle School	Popu	lation:	653
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Orga	anization	Performing Organization		Participants	Overall Assessmer
2/10/2001	234	District	Chorus S		Stewart Middle School		29	
2/17/2001	242	District	Band S&		Stewart Middle School		3	
				· <b>L</b>	Stewart MS Concert Chorus			Excellent
3/3/2001	283	District	Chorus				31	Excellent
3/3/2001	283	District	Chorus	Devel	Stewart MS 6th Grade Chorus		18	Excellent
4/7/2001	262	District	Concert I	Band	Stewart MS Concert Band		38	Excellent
						Band Total:	41	
						Chorus Total:	78	
						SCHOOL TOTAL:	119	
	90631	Schoo	I Name:	Gordon	Burnett Middle School	Popu	lation:	1387
School 2		District/State	Type of Orga		Performing Organization	•	Participants	Overall Assessme
	ID	DISTICTORIE						
Assessment Date				F	Gordon Burnett Middle School		22	
Assessment Date 2/17/2001	242	District	Band S&		Gordon Burnett Middle School		22 30	
School 2 Assessment Date 2/17/2001 2/17/2001 3/3/2001					Gordon Burnett Middle School Gordon Burnett Middle School Gordon Burnett MS Intermediate	a Trabla Chair	22 30 67	Superior

### Hillsborough continued

#### Gordon Burnett Middle School continued

3/3/2001	283	District	Chorus	Gordon Burnett MS Advanced Treble Chorus	41	Superior
3/3/2001	283	District	Chorus	Gordon Burnett MS Beginning Treble Chorus	79	Disqualified
4/7/2001	262	District	Concert Band	Gordon Burnett MS Concert Band	45	Excellent
				Band Total:	67	
				Chorus Total:	187	
				Orchestra Total:	30	
				SCHOOL TOTAL:	284	

School 29	91781	School	Name: Greco	liddle School	Population	: 1238
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participar	ts Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	234	District	Chorus S&E	Greco Middle School	1	0
2/17/2001	242	District	Band S&E	Greco Middle School	4	9
4/6/2001	318	District	Orchestra	Greco MS Orchestra	3	6 Excellent
4/7/2001	262	District	Concert Band	Greco MS Concert Band 1	5	4 Superior
4/7/2001	262	District	Concert Band	Greco MS Concert Band 2	3	8 Superior
					Band Total: 19	1
					Chorus Total: 1	0
					Orchestra Total: 3	6
					SCHOOL TOTAL: 23	7

School 2	290281	School	Name: H.W.	Blake Performing Arts High School	Population:	1724
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/18/2000	190	District	Marching Band	H. W. Blake PAHS Marching Band	135	Superior
2/10/2001	234	District	Chorus S&E	H. W. Blake Performing Arts High School	107	
2/16/2001	315	District	Jazz Band	H. W. Blake PAHS Jazz Band	20	Superior
2/17/2001	242	District	Band S&E	H. W. Blake Performing Arts High School	187	
2/17/2001	226	District	Orchestra S&E	H. W. Blake Performing Arts High School	100	
3/3/2001	283	District	Chorus	H. W. Blake PAHS Chamber Singers	33	Superior
3/3/2001	283	District	Chorus	H. W. Blake PAHS Concert Chorus	85	Superior
3/3/2001	283	District	Chorus	H. W. Blake PAHS Women's Chorale	47	Superior
3/3/2001	248	District	Orchestra	H. W. Blake PAHS String Orchestra 1	40	Superior
3/3/2001	248	District	Orchestra	H. W. Blake PAHS String Orchestra 2	38	Superior
3/10/2001	260	District	Concert Band	H. W. Blake PAHS Concert Band 1	47	Superior
3/10/2001	260	District	Concert Band	H. W. Blake PAHS Concert Band 2	43	Excellent
4/2/2001	350	State	Orchestra S&E	H. W. Blake Performing Arts High School	8	
4/11/2001	336	State	Jazz Band	H. W. Blake PAHS Combo Jazz	20	Superior
4/26/2001	333	State	Orchestra	H. W. Blake PAHS String Orchestra 1	38	Superior
4/26/2001	333	State	Orchestra	H. W. Blake PAHS String Orchestra 2	45	Superior
5/3/2001	328	State	Concert Band	H. W. Blake PAHS Concert Band	47	Excellent
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	H. W. Blake PAHS Chamber Singers	32	Superior
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	H. W. Blake PAHS Women's Chorale	46	Superior
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	H. W. Blake PAHS Concert Choir	87	Superior
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	H. W. Blake Performing Arts High School	39	
				Band T	otal: 499	
				Chorus T	otal: 476	
				Orchestra T	otal: 269	
				SCHOOL TO	TAL: 1244	

School 2	91871	School	Name: Hill Mid	Idle School	Popula	ation:	1133
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Pa	articipants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001	242	District	Band S&E	Hill Middle School		7	
2/17/2001	226	District	Orchestra S&E	Hill Middle School		7	
4/6/2001	318	District	Orchestra	Hill MS Orchestra		13	Superior
4/7/2001	262	District	Concert Band	Hill MS Concert Band 1		41	Excellent
4/7/2001	262	District	Concert Band	Hill MS Concert Band 2		49	Excellent
					Band Total:	97	
					Orchestra Total:	20	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	117	
School 2	91881	School	Name: Hillsbo	rough Senior High School	Popula	ation:	2315
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of P:	articipants	Overall Assessment
11/18/2000	190	District	Marching Band	HillsboroughSHS Marching Band		127	Superior
2/10/2001	234	District	Chorus S&E	Hillsborough Senior High School		1	
2/17/2001	242	District	Band S&E	Hillsborough Senior High School		99	
2/2/2004	281	District	Ohamua				<b>•</b> •
3/3/2001	201	District	Chorus	Hillsborough SHS HHS Chorus		40	Good
3/3/2001	248	District	Orchestra	Hillsborough SHS HHS Chorus Hillsborough SHS Orchestra		40 80	Good Excellent
				0		-	
3/3/2001	248	District	Orchestra	Hillsborough SHS Orchestra		80	Excellent
3/3/2001 3/10/2001	248 260	District District	Orchestra Concert Band	Hillsborough SHS Orchestra Hillsborough SHS Concert Band	Band Total:	80	Excellent
3/3/2001 3/10/2001	248 260	District District	Orchestra Concert Band	Hillsborough SHS Orchestra Hillsborough SHS Concert Band	Band Total: Chorus Total:	80 80 1	Excellent
3/3/2001 3/10/2001	248 260	District District	Orchestra Concert Band	Hillsborough SHS Orchestra Hillsborough SHS Concert Band		80 80 1 <b>306</b>	Excellent

School 290561	School Name	James	Buchanan Middle School	Population	: 1218
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of 0	Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participar	ts Overall Assessment
2/16/2001 315	District Jazz E	and	James Buchanan MS Jazz Band	1	9 Excellent
2/17/2001 242	District Band	S&E	James Buchanan Middle School	1	1
4/6/2001 318	District Orche	stra	James Buchanan MS Orchestra	4	7 Superior
4/7/2001 262	District Conce	rt Band	James Buchanan MS Concert Band	4	8 Superior
				Band Total: 7	8
			Ore	chestra Total: 4	7
			SCF	IOOL TOTAL: 12	5

School 2	93784	School	Name: Jeffers	on Senior High School	Populatio	on:	1555
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partic	ipants	Overall Assessment
11/18/2000	190	District	Marching Band	Jefferson SHS Marching Band		89	Good
2/10/2001	234	District	Chorus S&E	Jefferson Senior High School		1	
2/17/2001	242	District	Band S&E	Jefferson Senior High School		57	
3/3/2001	281	District	Chorus	Jefferson SHS Concert Chorus		31	CO
3/3/2001	248	District	Orchestra	Jefferson SHS Orchestra		9	CO
3/10/2001	260	District	Concert Band	Jefferson SHS Concert Band		42	NS
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	Jefferson Senior High School		1	
				C C	Band Total:	188	
					Chorus Total:	33	
					Orchestra Total:	9	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	230	

School 2	92241	Schoo	Name: King S	enior High School	Populati	on:	2117
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Parti	cipants	Overall Assessment
11/18/2000	190	District	Marching Band	King SHS Marching Band		167	Superior
2/10/2001	234	District	Chorus S&E	King Senior High School		78	
2/16/2001	315	District	Jazz Band	King SHS Jazz Band		24	Excellent
2/17/2001	242	District	Band S&E	King Senior High School		124	
2/17/2001	226	District	Orchestra S&E	King Senior High School		25	
3/3/2001	283	District	Chorus	King SHS Concert Chorus		72	Superior
3/3/2001	283	District	Chorus	King SHS Gospel Choir		33	Excellent
3/3/2001	283	District	Chorus	King SHS Women's Chorus		55	Excellent
3/3/2001	248	District	Orchestra	King SHS Orchestra		24	Excellent
3/10/2001	260	District	Concert Band	King SHS Concert Band 1		49	Superior
3/10/2001	260	District	Concert Band	King SHS Concert Band 2		43	Excellent
3/10/2001	260	District	Concert Band	King SHS Concert Band 3		50	Excellent
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	King SHS Choir		50	Good
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	King Senior High School		66	
					Band Total:	457	
					Chorus Total:	354	
					Orchestra Total:	49	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	860	

School 292421	Schoo	I Name: Leto Se	enior High School	Populati	on:	2157
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Parti	cipants	Overall Assessment
11/18/2000 190	District	Marching Band	Leto SHS Marching Band		73	Excellent
2/10/2001 234	District	Chorus S&E	Leto Senior High School		5	
2/17/2001 242	District	Band S&E	Leto Senior High School		45	
2/17/2001 226	District	Orchestra S&E	Leto Senior High School		14	
3/3/2001 281	District	Chorus	Leto SHS Concert Chorus		36	Good
3/3/2001 248	District	Orchestra	Leto SHS Orchestra		9	CO
3/10/2001 260	District	Concert Band	Leto SHS Concert Band		52	Good
				Band Total:	170	
				Chorus Total:	41	
				Orchestra Total:	23	
				SCHOOL TOTAL:	234	

School 29265	1 School Name:	Madison Middle	School (Hillsborough)	Population:	765
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of C	Drganization Performing	Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001 242	District Band S	S&E Madisor	n Middle School (Hillsborough)	28	
2/17/2001 226	District Orches	stra S&E Madisor	n Middle School (Hillsborough)	24	
4/6/2001 318	District Orches	stra Madisor	n MS (Hillsborough) Orchestra	25	Excellent
4/7/2001 262	District Conce	rt Band Madisor	n MS (Hillsborough) Concert Banc	49	Superior
			Ba	and Total: 77	
			Orches	stra Total: 49	
			SCHOO	L TOTAL: 126	

School 2	292801	Schoo	I Name: Mann	Middle School	Popula	ation:	1108
Assessment Date		District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of P	articipants	Overall Assessmen
2/10/2001	234	District	Chorus S&E	Mann Middle School		20	
2/17/2001	242	District	Band S&E	Mann Middle School		29	
2/17/2001	226	District	Orchestra S&E	Mann Middle School		40	
3/3/2001	283	District	Chorus	Mann MS Raider Chorus		48	Superior
3/3/2001	283	District	Chorus	Mann MS Advanced Chorus		21	Superior
4/6/2001	318	District	Orchestra	Mann MS Orchestra 1		26	Good
4/6/2001	318	District	Orchestra	Mann MS Orchestra 2		18	Excellent
4/7/2001	262	District	Concert Band	Mann MS Concert Band 1		47	Excellent
4/7/2001	262	District	Concert Band	Mann MS Concert Band 2		52	Good
					Band Total:	128	
					Chorus Total:	89	
					Orchestra Total:	84	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	301	
School 2	292841	Schoo	Name: Marsh	all Middle School	Popula	ation:	902
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	•	articipants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001	242	District	Band S&E	Marshall Middle School		9	
2/17/2001	226	District	Orchestra S&E	Marshall Middle School		29	
4/6/2001	318	District	Orchestra	Marshall MS Orchestra		40	Excellent
4/7/2001	262	District	Concert Band	Marshall MS Concert Band		97	Excellent
-7/1/2001	202	District	Concert Dana		Band Total:	106	Exocucint
					Orchestra Total:	69	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	175	
School 2	290322	Schoo	I Name: McLan	e Middle School	Popula	1357	
Assessment Date		District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	•	articipants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	234	District	Chorus S&E	McLane Middle School		3	
2/17/2001	242	District	Band S&E	McLane Middle School		44	
3/3/2001	283	District	Chorus	McLane MS Concert Chorus		15	CO
4/6/2001	318	District	Orchestra	McLane MS Orchestra 1		31	Superior
4/6/2001	318	District	Orchestra	McLane MS Orchestra 2		59	Superior
4/7/2001	262			McLane MS Concert Band 1		59 46	
		District	Concert Band				Excellent
4/7/2001	262	District	Concert Band	McLane MS Concert Band 2	Den d Tatal	49	Excellent
					Band Total:	139	
					Chorus Total:	18	
					Orchestra Total:	90	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	247	
School 2	292882	Schoo	I Name: Memo	rial Middle School	Popula	ation.	975
		50100				515	

Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
3/3/2001	281	District	Chorus	Memorial MS Concert Chorus 1		47	Good
3/3/2001	281	District	Chorus	Memorial MS Concert Chorus 2		37	Good
4/7/2001	262	District	Concert Band	Memorial MS Concert Band		33	NS
					Band Total:	33	
					Chorus Total:	84	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	117	

School 2	92362	Schoo	I Name: Monro	e Middle School	Popula	tion:	629
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Pa	articipants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001	242	District	Band S&E	Monroe Middle School		10	
2/17/2001	226	District	Orchestra S&E	Monroe Middle School		18	
4/6/2001	318	District	Orchestra	Monroe MS Orchestra		14	CO
4/6/2001	318	District	Orchestra	Monroe MS Concert Band		12	Excellent
4/7/2001	262	District	Concert Band	Monroe MS Concert Band		59	Excellent
					Band Total:	69	
					Orchestra Total:	44	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	113	
School 2	93241	Schoo	I Name: Orange	e Grove Middle School	Popula	tion:	601
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Pa	articipants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	234	District	Chorus S&E	Orange Grove Middle School		26	
2/17/2001	242	District	Band S&E	Orange Grove Middle School		15	
2/17/2001	226	District	Orchestra S&E	Orange Grove Middle School		40	

2/17/2001	226	District	Orchestra S&E	Orange Grove Middle School	40	
3/3/2001	281	District	Chorus	Orange Grove MS Concert Chorus 1	47	Superior
3/3/2001	281	District	Chorus	Orange Grove MS Concert Chorus 2	19	Superior
3/3/2001	281	District	Chorus	Orange Grove MS Concert Chorus 3	39	Superior
3/3/2001	281	District	Chorus	Orange Grove MS Concert Chorus 4	38	Superior
4/6/2001	318	District	Orchestra	Orange Grove MS Orchestra	44	Superior
4/7/2001	262	District	Concert Band	Orange Grove MS Concert Band	66	Superior
				Band Total:	81	
				Chorus Total:	169	
				Orchestra Total:	84	
				SCHOOL TOTAL:	334	

School 29	93431	Schoo	Name: Plant C	City High School	Population:	2365
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/18/2000	190	District	Marching Band	Plant City HS Marching Band	100	Excellent
2/10/2001	234	District	Chorus S&E	Plant City High School	13	i i i i i i i i i i i i i i i i i i i
2/17/2001	242	District	Band S&E	Plant City High School	56	i
2/17/2001	226	District	Orchestra S&E	Plant City High School	8	
3/3/2001	283	District	Chorus	Plant City HS Mixed Chorus	40	Good
3/3/2001	248	District	Orchestra	Plant City HS Orchestra	21	Good
3/10/2001	260	District	Concert Band	Plant City HS Concert Band	40	Excellent
				-	Band Total: 196	i
					Chorus Total: 53	i i

Band Total:	196
Chorus Total:	53
Orchestra Total:	29
SCHOOL TOTAL:	278

School 2	93411	Schoo	I Name: Plant S	enior High School	Populatio	n:	1883
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Particip	ants	Overall Assessment
11/18/2000	190	District	Marching Band	Plant SHS Marching Band		101	Excellent
2/10/2001	234	District	Chorus S&E	Plant Senior High School		36	
2/17/2001	242	District	Band S&E	Plant Senior High School		1	
3/3/2001	281	District	Chorus	Plant SHS Men's Chorus		38	Superior
3/3/2001	281	District	Chorus	Plant SHS Women's Chorus		68	Superior
3/3/2001	281	District	Chorus	Plant SHS Concert Choir		79	Superior
3/3/2001	281	District	Chorus	Plant SHS Chamber Singers		26	Superior
3/3/2001	248	District	Orchestra	Plant SHS Orchestra		46	Good
3/10/2001	260	District	Concert Band	Plant SHS Concert Band		56	Superior
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Plant SHS Women's Chorus		68	Superior
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Plant SHS Concert Choir		79	Superior
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Plant SHS Men's Chorus		38	Superior
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	Plant Senior High School		0	-
				-	Band Total:	158	
					Chorus Total:	432	
					Orchestra Total:	46	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	636	

School 2	93561	Schoo	Name: Progre	ss Village Middle School	Population:	740
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	234	District	Chorus S&E	Progress Village Middle School	20	
2/17/2001	242	District	Band S&E	Progress Village Middle School	14	
2/17/2001	226	District	Orchestra S&E	Progress Village Middle School	12	
3/3/2001	283	District	Chorus	Progress Village MS Beginning Chorus	16	CO
3/3/2001	283	District	Chorus	Progress Village MS Intermediate Chorus	14	CO
3/3/2001	283	District	Chorus	Progress Village MS Advanced Chorus	15	CO
4/6/2001	318	District	Orchestra	Progress Village MS Orchestra	22	Superior
4/7/2001	262	District	Concert Band	Progress Village MS Concert Band	43	Excellent
				Band To	otal: 57	
				Chorus To	otal: 65	
				Orchestra To	otal: 34	
				SCHOOL TOT	AL: 156	

School 293	3620	School I	Name: Randall I	Middle School	Population:	1049
Assessment Date II	D	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001 2	234	District	Chorus S&E	Randall Middle School	20	
2/17/2001 2	242	District	Band S&E	Randall Middle School	9	
2/17/2001 2	226	District	Orchestra S&E	Randall Middle School	30	
3/3/2001 2	283	District	Chorus	Randall MS General Chorus	23	Excellent
4/6/2001 3	818	District	Orchestra	Randall MS Orchestra	25	Superior
4/7/2001 2	262	District	Concert Band	Randall MS Concert Band	69	Excellent
					Band Total: 78	
					Chorus Total: 43	
					Orchestra Total: 55	
					SCHOOL TOTAL: 176	

School 29	93371	Schoo	I Name: Rivervi	iew High School	Populatio	on:	2481
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partic	ipants	Overall Assessment
11/18/2000	190	District	Marching Band	Riverview HS Marching Band		130	Superior
2/10/2001	234	District	Chorus S&E	Riverview High School		34	
2/17/2001	242	District	Band S&E	Riverview High School		96	
2/17/2001	226	District	Orchestra S&E	Riverview High School		15	
3/3/2001	283	District	Chorus	Riverview HS Mixed Chorus		99	Superior
3/3/2001	248	District	Orchestra	Riverview HS Orchestra 1		55	Excellent
3/3/2001	248	District	Orchestra	Riverview HS Orchestra 2		40	Excellent
3/10/2001	260	District	Concert Band	Riverview HS Concert Band		58	Excellent
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Riverview High School		64	
				-	Band Total:	348	
					Chorus Total:	133	
					Orchestra Total:	110	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	591	

School 2	93731	Schoo	I Name: Robins	on Senior High School	Population	1327
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participan	ts Overall Assessment
11/18/2000	190	District	Marching Band	Robinson SHS Marching Band	11	4 Superior
2/16/2001	315	District	Jazz Band	Robinson SHS Jazz Band	2	2 Excellent
2/17/2001	242	District	Band S&E	Robinson Senior High School	13	3
2/17/2001	226	District	Orchestra S&E	Robinson Senior High School	3	5
3/3/2001	248	District	Orchestra	Robinson SHS Orchestra	4	8 Excellent
3/10/2001	260	District	Concert Band	Robinson SHS Concert Band 2	5	8 Excellent
3/10/2001	260	District	Concert Band	Robinson SHS Concert Band 1	5	9 Excellent
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Robinson Senior High School		1
					Band Total: 38	7
					Orchestra Total: 8	3
					SCHOOL TOTAL: 47	0

School 29377	School	Name: Rodger	s Middle School	Population:	1343
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001 234	District	Chorus S&E	Rodgers Middle School	10	
2/17/2001 242	District	Band S&E	Rodgers Middle School	36	
2/17/2001 226	District	Orchestra S&E	Rodgers Middle School	23	
3/3/2001 283	District	Chorus	Rodgers MS Rodgers Chorus	49	Excellent
4/6/2001 318	District	Orchestra	Rodgers MS Orchestra 1	22	Superior
4/6/2001 318	District	Orchestra	Rodgers MS Orchestra 2	32	Superior
4/7/2001 262	District	Concert Band	Rodgers MS Concert Band 1	46	Excellent
4/7/2001 262	District	Concert Band	Rodgers MS Concert Band 2	64	Good
			-	Band Total: 146	
				Chorus Total: 59	
				Orchestra Total: 77	
				SCHOOL TOTAL: 282	

School 2	93781	School	Name: Rolan	d Park Middle School	Popu	lation:	906
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessmen
2/17/2001	242	District	Band S&E	Roland Park Middle School		52	
4/6/2001	318	District	Orchestra	Roland Park MS Orchestra		25	Superior
4/7/2001	262	District	Concert Band	Roland Park MS Concert Band		54	Excellent
				Ba	nd Total:	106	
				Orches	tra Total:	25	
				SCHOOL	TOTAL:	131	
School 2	90168	School	Name: Seffne	er Christian Academy			
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001	242	District	Band S&E	Seffner Christian Academy		14	
3/10/2001	260	District	Concert Band	Seffner Christian Academy HS Concert Ba	Ind	22	Good
				Ba	nd Total:	36	
				SCHOOI	TOTAL:	36	
School 2	90084	School	Name: Semin	ole Presbyterian School			
Assessment Date		District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	234	District	Chorus S&E	Seminole Presbyterian School (MS)	" 01	7	
2/17/2001	242	District	Band S&E	Seminole Presbyterian School (HS)		21	
2/24/2001	243	District	Chorus S&E	Seminole Presbyterian School (HS)		37	
3/3/2001	282	District	Chorus	Seminole Presby MS TB Chorus		48	Good
3/3/2001	281	District	Chorus	Seminole Presby MS SA Chorus		40 57	Excellent
3/3/2001	282	District	Chorus	Seminole Presby MS SA Chorus		102	Excellent
3/3/2001	281	District	Chorus	Seminole Presby Mo SAB Chorus		46	Excellent
3/3/2001	281	District	Chorus	Seminole Presby Concert Chorus Seminole Presby HS Women's Chorus		71	Excellent
3/3/2001	281	District	Chorus	-		33	Excellent
			Concert Band	Seminole Presby HS Men's Chorus			Excellent
3/10/2001	260	District	Concert Band	Seminole Presby HS Concert Band		32	
4/7/2001	262	District		Seminole Presby MS Concert Band		40	Excellent
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Seminole Presbyterian School (HS)	n d Tatalı	27	
					nd Total:	93	
					us Total: _ TOTAL:	428	
				SCHOOL	- TOTAL:	521	
School 2	94151	School	Name: Sickle	s High School	Popu	lation:	2983
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessmen
11/18/2000	190	District	Marching Band	Sickles High School Marching Band		96	Excellent
2/10/2001	234	District	Chorus S&E	Sickles High School		26	
2/16/2001	315	District	Jazz Band	Sickles HS Jazz Band		17	Superior
2/17/2001	242	District	Band S&E	Sickles High School		48	
2/17/2001	226	District	Orchestra S&E	Sickles High School		1	
0/0/0004	004	D: / · /					

Sickles HS Advanced Women's Chorus

Sickles HS Chamber Choir

Sickles HS Concert Band 1

Sickles HS Concert Band 2

Sickles HS Orchestra

Sickles High School

Sickles High School

**Band Total:** 

**Chorus Total:** 

**Orchestra Total:** 

SCHOOL TOTAL:

21

35

38

34

39

1

1

235

83

39

357

Excellent

Excellent

Excellent

Excellent

Good

3/3/2001

3/3/2001

3/3/2001

3/10/2001

3/10/2001

4/11/2001

5/5/2001

281

281

248

260

260

335

353

District

District

District

District

District

State

State

Chorus

Chorus

Orchestra

Band S&E

Chorus S&E

Concert Band

**Concert Band** 

91482	School	Name: Sligh	n Middle School	Рор	ulation:	997
ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	#	of Participants	Overall Assessmer
242	District	Band S&E	Sligh Middle School		10	
226	District	Orchestra S&E	Sligh Middle School		15	
281	District	Chorus	Sligh MS Concert Chorus 1		30	Good
281	District	Chorus	Sligh MS Concert Chorus 2		42	Good
318	District	Orchestra	Sligh MS Orchestra		16	Excellent
262	District	Concert Band	Sligh MS Concert Band		44	Good
				Band Total:	54	
				Chorus Total:	72	
				Orchestra Total:	31	
				SCHOOL TOTAL:	157	
94221	School	Name: Tam	pa Bay Tech High School	Рор	ulation:	1734
<b>)4221</b>	School District/State	Name: Tam	pa Bay Tech High School Performing Organization	•	ulation: of Participants	
		-	Performing Organization	#		Overall Assessmen
ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	#	of Participants	Overall Assessmen Superior
id 190	District/State District	Type of Organization Marching Band	Performing Organization Tampa Bay Tech HS Marching	#	of Participants 85	Overall Assessmen Superior
<sup>ID</sup> 190 242	District/State District District	Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E	Performing Organization Tampa Bay Tech HS Marching Tampa Bay Tech High School	# Band	of Participants 85 52	Overall Assessmen Superior
ıd 190 242 226	District/State District District District	Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E Orchestra S&E	Performing Organization Tampa Bay Tech HS Marching Tampa Bay Tech High School Tampa Bay Tech High School	Band *	of Participants 85 52 9	Overall Assessmen Superior CO
ID 190 242 226 281	District/State District District District District	Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E Orchestra S&E Chorus	Performing Organization Tampa Bay Tech HS Marching Tampa Bay Tech High School Tampa Bay Tech High School Tampa Bay Tech HS Concert C	# Band Chorus	of Participants 85 52 9 23	Overall Assessmen Superior CO
ID 190 242 226 281 248	District/State District District District District District	Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E Orchestra S&E Chorus Orchestra	Performing Organization Tampa Bay Tech HS Marching Tampa Bay Tech High School Tampa Bay Tech High School Tampa Bay Tech HS Concert C Tampa Bay Tech HS Orchestra	# Band Chorus	of Participants 85 52 9 23 34	Overall Assessmen Superior CO Good
ID 190 242 226 281 248	District/State District District District District District	Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E Orchestra S&E Chorus Orchestra	Performing Organization Tampa Bay Tech HS Marching Tampa Bay Tech High School Tampa Bay Tech High School Tampa Bay Tech HS Concert C Tampa Bay Tech HS Orchestra	# Band Chorus Band	of Participants 85 52 9 23 34 64	Overall Assessmen Superior CO Good
ID 190 242 226 281 248	District/State District District District District District	Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E Orchestra S&E Chorus Orchestra	Performing Organization Tampa Bay Tech HS Marching Tampa Bay Tech High School Tampa Bay Tech High School Tampa Bay Tech HS Concert C Tampa Bay Tech HS Orchestra	# Band Chorus Gand Band Total:	of Participants 85 52 9 23 34 64 <b>201</b>	Overall Assessmen Superior CO Good Excellent
	ID 242 226 281 281 318	IDDistrict/State242District226District281District281District318District	IDDistrict/StateType of Organization242DistrictBand S&E226DistrictOrchestra S&E281DistrictChorus281DistrictChorus318DistrictOrchestra	IDDistrict/StateType of OrganizationPerforming Organization242DistrictBand S&ESligh Middle School226DistrictOrchestra S&ESligh Middle School281DistrictChorusSligh MS Concert Chorus 1281DistrictChorusSligh MS Concert Chorus 2318DistrictOrchestraSligh MS Orchestra	ID       District/State       Type of Organization       Performing Organization       #         242       District       Band S&E       Sligh Middle School       #         226       District       Orchestra S&E       Sligh Middle School       #         281       District       Chorus       Sligh MS Concert Chorus 1       #         281       District       Chorus       Sligh MS Concert Chorus 2       #         318       District       Orchestra       Sligh MS Orchestra       #         262       District       Concert Band       Sligh MS Concert Band       #         262       District       Concert Band       Sligh MS Concert Band       #         262       District       Concert Band       Sligh MS Concert Band       #         Band Total:         Chorus Total:	IDDistrict/StateType of OrganizationPerforming Organization# of Participants242DistrictBand S&ESligh Middle School10226DistrictOrchestra S&ESligh Middle School15281DistrictChorusSligh MS Concert Chorus 130281DistrictChorusSligh MS Concert Chorus 242318DistrictOrchestraSligh MS Orchestra16262DistrictConcert BandSligh MS Concert Band44Band Total:54Chorus Total:72Orchestra Total:31

School 2	J3442	School	vame: Iomiin w	liddle School	Population:	1310
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	234	District	Chorus S&E	Tomlin Middle School	19	1
2/17/2001	242	District	Band S&E	Tomlin Middle School	7	,
2/17/2001	226	District	Orchestra S&E	Tomlin Middle School	6	j
3/3/2001	283	District	Chorus	Tomlin MS Concert Chorus	37	Superior
4/6/2001	318	District	Orchestra	Tomlin MS Orchestra	59	Superior
4/7/2001	262	District	Concert Band	Tomlin MS Concert Band	27	Excellent
					Band Total: 34	
					Chorus Total: 56	j.
					Orchestra Total: 65	
					SCHOOL TOTAL: 155	)

School 29452	2 School Na	me: Turkey	Creek Middle School	Population	า: 1215
Assessment Date ID	District/State Typ	e of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participa	ants Overall Assessment
2/17/2001 242	District Ba	and S&E	Turkey Creek Middle School		58
2/17/2001 226	District Or	chestra S&E	Turkey Creek Middle School		27
4/6/2001 318	District Or	chestra	Turkey Creek MS Orchestra 1		31 Excellent
4/6/2001 318	District Or	chestra	Turkey Creek MS Orchestra 2		23 Excellent
4/7/2001 262	District Co	oncert Band	Turkey Creek MS Concert Band		49 Good
				Band Total: 1	07
				Orchestra Total:	81
				SCHOOL TOTAL: 1	88

School 29	94592	School	Name: Walke	r Middle School	Popula	tion:	1472
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Pa	rticipants	Overall Assessmer
2/10/2001	234	District	Chorus S&E	Walker Middle School		12	
2/17/2001	226	District	Orchestra S&E	Walker Middle School		24	
3/3/2001	282	District	Chorus	Walker MS Women's Chanson		39	Superior
3/3/2001	282	District	Chorus	Walker MS Assessment DateMix	xed Chorus	87	Excellent
					Chorus Total:	138	
					Orchestra Total:	24	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	162	
School 2	94442	School	Name: Webb	Middle School	Popula	tion:	1004
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Pa	rticipants	Overall Assessmen
2/17/2001	242	District	Band S&E	Webb Middle School		21	
2/17/2001	226	District	Orchestra S&E	Webb Middle School		1	
3/3/2001	281	District	Chorus	Webb MS Concert Chorus		13	CO
4/6/2001	318	District	Orchestra	Webb MS Orchestra		19	Excellent
4/7/2001	262	District	Concert Band	Webb MS Concert Band		52	Good
					Band Total:	73	
					Chorus Total:	13	
					Orchestra Total:	20	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	106	
School 29	94731	School	Name: Wharto	on High School	Popula	tion:	2397
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	•	rticipants	
11/18/2000	190	District	Marching Band	Wharton HS Marching Band		97	Superior
2/10/2001	234	District	Chorus S&E	Wharton High School		10	·
2/17/2001	242	District	Band S&E	Wharton High School		28	
2/17/2001	226	District	Orchestra S&E	Wharton High School		24	
3/3/2001	281	District	Chorus	Wharton HS Concert Chorus		54	Excellent
3/3/2001	248	District	Orchestra	Wharton HS Orchestra		35	Good
3/10/2001	260	District	Concert Band	Wharton HS Concert Band		36	Excellent
4/2/2001	350	State	Orchestra S&E	Wharton High School		5	
4/26/2001	333	State	Orchestra	Wharton HS Orchestra		16	Good
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Wharton High School		2	
0/0/2001	000	olato	Child Cal	Whatter High Concer	Band Total:	161	
					Chorus Total:	66	
					Orchestra Total:	80	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	307	
School 2	90082	School	Name: Willian	n G. Pierce Middle School	Popula	tion:	1042
School 2	90082	School District/State	I Name: Willian	n G. Pierce Middle School Performing Organization	<b>Popula</b> # of Pa	tion:	

Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Penorming Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001	242	District	Band S&E	William G. Pierce Middle School	31	
3/3/2001	281	District	Chorus	William G. Pierce MS 7th/8th Grade Chorus	50	Excellent
4/7/2001	262	District	Concert Band	William G. Pierce MS Concert Band	65	Superior
				Band Tota	l: 96	
				Chorus Tota	l: 50	
				SCHOOL TOTAL	.: 146	

School 2	94741	Schoo	I Name: Williar	ns Middle School	Popu	lation:	835
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001	242	District	Band S&E	Williams Middle School		8	
4/7/2001	262	District	Concert Band	Williams MS Concert Band		36	Good
					Band Total:	44	
				S	SCHOOL TOTAL:	44	
School 2	94761	Schoo	I Name: Wilsor	n Middle School	Popu	lation:	613
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
4/6/2001	318	District	Orchestra	Wilson MS Orchestra		32	Superior
4/7/2001	262	District	Concert Band	Wilson MS Concert Band		58	Superior
					Band Total:	58	
					Orchestra Total:	32	
				S	SCHOOL TOTAL:	90	
School 2	95041	Schoo	I Name: Young	Middle Magnet School	Рори	lation:	723
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	- # of	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	234	District	Chorus S&E	Young Middle Magnet School		30	
2/17/2001	242	District	Band S&E	Young Middle Magnet School		45	
2/17/2001	226	District	Orchestra S&E	Young Middle Magnet School		4	
3/3/2001	281	District	Chorus	Young Middle Magnet Gilrs' Choru	S	39	Excellent
3/3/2001	281	District	Chorus	Young Middle Magnet Mixed Chor	us	49	Good
4/7/2001	262	District	Concert Band	Young Middle Magnet Concert Ba	nd	43	Good
					Band Total:	88	
					Chorus Total:	118	
					Orchestra Total:	4	
				S	CHOOL TOTAL:	210	
HILLSBORC	UGH CC	UNTY TOTA	LS		Band Total:	9001	
					Chorus Total:	5624	
					Orchestra Total:	2881	
				(	COUNTY TOTAL:	17506	

## HOLMES

School 300261	School Na	me: Holmes	County High School	Population:	478
Assessment Date ID	District/State Typ	pe of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
10/28/2000 119	District M	arching Band	Holmes County High School Marching Band	43	Superior
2/10/2001 191	District Ba	and S&E	Holmes County High School	10	
3/16/2001 253	District Co	oncert Band	Holmes County HS Concert Band	33	Excellent
			Band	Total: 86	
			SCHOOL TO	DTAL: 86	
HOLMES COUNTY T	OTALS		Band	Total: 86	
			COUNTY TO	DTAL: 86	

## **INDIAN RIVER**

School 3	10081	School I	Name: Gifford	Middle School	Popula	tion:	1038
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Pa	rticipants	Overall Assessmer
2/3/2001	198	District	Band S&E	Gifford Middle School		104	
2/17/2001	319	District	Chorus S&E	Gifford Middle School		5	
3/17/2001	269	District	Concert Band	Gifford MS Concert Band		62	Superior
3/17/2001	269	District	Concert Band	Gifford MS Symphonic Band		76	Superior
3/23/2001	297	District	Chorus	Gifford MS Concert Chorus		50	Excellent
					Band Total:	242	
					Chorus Total:	55	
					IOOL TOTAL:	297	
School 3	10271	School I	Name: Oslo N	liddle School	Popula	tion:	1251
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	•	rticipants	Overall Assessmer
2/3/2001	198	District	Band S&E	Oslo Middle School		38	
3/17/2001	269	District	Concert Band	Oslo MS Concert Band		58	Superior
5/17/2001	203	District	Concert Danu	Oslo MO Concert Dana	Band Total:	96	Superior
				601			
				501	IOOL TOTAL:	96	
School 3	10003	School I	Name: Saint E	Edwards School			
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Pa	rticipants	Overall Assessmer
2/3/2001	198	District	Band S&E	Saint Edwards School		1	
					Band Total:	1	
				SCH	IOOL TOTAL:	1	
School 3	10171	School I	Name: Sebasi	tian River Middle School	Popula	tion:	1135
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	•	rticipants	
2/3/2001	198	District	Band S&E	Sebastian River Middle School		77	
2/17/2001	319	District	Chorus S&E	Sebastian River Middle School		10	
3/17/2001	269	District	Concert Band	Sebastian River MS Concert Band		72	Excellent
3/23/2001	203	District	Chorus	Sebastian River MS Mixed Concert C	borue	75	Superior
	297			Sebastian River MS Ladies' Concert (			•
3/23/2001	297	District	Chorus	Sebastian River MS Ladies Concert		22	Superior
					Band Total:	149	
					Chorus Total:	107	
				SCH	IOOL TOTAL:	256	
School 3	10291	School I	Name: Sebas	tian River Senior High School	Popula	tion:	1494
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Pa	rticipants	Overall Assessmer
11/4/2000	183	District	Marching Band	Sebastian River SHS Marching Band		152	Superior
2/3/2001	198	District	Band S&E	Sebastian River Senior High School		147	
2/17/2001	319	District	Chorus S&E	Sebastian River Senior High School		52	
3/3/2001	270	District	Concert Band	Sebastian River SHS Symphonic Bar	d	58	Excellent
3/3/2001	270	District	Concert Band	Sebastian River SHS Wind Ensemble		67	Superior
3/23/2001	297	District	Chorus	Sebastian River SHS Assessment Da		56	Excellent
3/23/2001	297	District	Chorus	Sebastian River SHS Ladies' Concert		24	Good
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Sebastian River Senior High School		39	0000
5/3/2001	328	State	Concert Band	Sebastian River SHS Concert Band		67	Superior
							Superior
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Sebastian River Senior High School		1	
					Band Total:	530	
						400	
					Chorus Total: IOOL TOTAL:	133 663	

School 3	10031	Schoo	I Name: Vero B	each High School	Popula	ation:	2558
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of F	articipants	Overall Assessmen
11/4/2000	183	District	Marching Band	Vero Beach HS Marching Band		181	Superior
2/2/2001	211	District	Jazz Band	Vero Beach HS Jazz Band		28	Superior
2/3/2001	198	District	Band S&E	Vero Beach High School		296	
2/17/2001	319	District	Chorus S&E	Vero Beach High School		65	
3/3/2001	270	District	Concert Band	Vero Beach HS Symphonic Band	1	81	Superior
3/3/2001	270	District	Concert Band	Vero Beach HS Symphonic Band 2	2	89	Superior
3/23/2001	297	District	Chorus	Vero Beach HS Concert Choir		118	Superior
3/23/2001	297	District	Chorus	Vero Beach HS Concert Chorale		80	Superior
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Vero Beach High School		104	
5/3/2001	329	State	Concert Band	Vero Beach HS Concert Band 1		80	Superior
5/3/2001	329	State	Concert Band	Vero Beach HS Concert Band 2		80	Superior
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Vero Beach HS Concert Choir		118	Excellent
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Vero Beach HS Concert Chorale		78	Superior
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Vero Beach High School		7	
					Band Total:	939	
					Chorus Total:	466	
				S	CHOOL TOTAL:	1405	
INDIAN RIVI		NTY TOTALS			Band Total:	1957	
					Chorus Total:	761	
				C	OUNTY TOTAL:	2718	

# **JACKSON**

	20251	School	Name: Cotto	ndale High School	Popu	lation:	484
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# o	f Participants	Overall Assessmen
10/28/2000	119	District	Marching Band	Cottondale HS Marching Band		44	Superior
2/10/2001	191	District	Band S&E	Cottondale High School		14	
3/16/2001	253	District	Concert Band	Cottondale HS Concert Band		36	Excellent
					Band Total:	94	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	94	
School 32	20491	School	Name: Grace	eville Middle/High School	Рори	lation:	404
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# 0	f Participants	Overall Assessmen
10/28/2000	119	District	Marching Band	Graceville High School Marching	g Band	81	Excellent
2/10/2001	191	District	Band S&E	Graceville High School		17	
3/16/2001	253	District	Concert Band	Graceville High School Concert	Band	54	Excellent
3/16/2001	253	District	Concert Band	Graceville MS Concert Band		42	Good
					Band Total:	194	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	194	
School 32	20021	School	Name: Maria	nna High School	Popu	lation:	722
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	- # 0	f Participants	Overall Assessmen
10/28/2000	119	District	Marching Band	Marianna HS Marching Band		184	Superior
2/10/2001	191	District	Band S&E	Marianna High School		71	·
3/16/2001	253	District	Concert Band	Marianna HS Concert Band 1		52	Superior
3/16/2001	253	District	Concert Band	Marianna HS Concert Band 2		58	Excellent
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Marianna High School		3	
					Band Total:	368	
					Bana rotan	000	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	368	
School 32	20061	School	Name: Maria	nna Middle School			629
School 32 Assessment Date	20061	School		Inna Middle School	Popu	lation:	
Assessment Date	ID	School District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	Popu	Ilation: f Participants	
Assessment Date 2/8/2001	ID 229	District/State District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E	Performing Organization Marianna Middle School	Popu	f Participants 50	
Assessment Date 2/8/2001 2/10/2001	<sup>ID</sup> 229 191	District/State District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E	Performing Organization Marianna Middle School Marianna Middle School	Popu	f Participants 50 54	Overall Assessmen
Assessment Date 2/8/2001 2/10/2001 3/8/2001	<sup>ID</sup> 229 191 278	District/State District District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Chorus	Performing Organization Marianna Middle School Marianna Middle School Marianna MS Concert Chorus	Popu # o	f Participants 50 54 35	Overall Assessmen
Assessment Date 2/8/2001 2/10/2001 3/8/2001 3/16/2001	ID 229 191 278 253	District/State District District District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Chorus Concert Band	Performing Organization Marianna Middle School Marianna Middle School Marianna MS Concert Chorus Marianna MS 7th Grade Concer	<b>Popu</b> # o t Band	f Participants 50 54 35 45	Overall Assessmen NS Excellent
Assessment Date 2/8/2001 2/10/2001 3/8/2001	<sup>ID</sup> 229 191 278	District/State District District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Chorus	Performing Organization Marianna Middle School Marianna Middle School Marianna MS Concert Chorus	<b>Popu</b> ♯₀ t Band t Band	Ilation: f Participants 50 54 35 45 45	Overall Assessmen
Assessment Date 2/8/2001 2/10/2001 3/8/2001 3/16/2001	ID 229 191 278 253	District/State District District District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Chorus Concert Band	Performing Organization Marianna Middle School Marianna Middle School Marianna MS Concert Chorus Marianna MS 7th Grade Concer	Popu ⊭ o t Band t Band Band Total:	Ilation: f Participants 50 54 35 45 45 45 45 144	Overall Assessmen NS Excellent
Assessment Date 2/8/2001 2/10/2001 3/8/2001 3/16/2001	ID 229 191 278 253	District/State District District District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Chorus Concert Band	Performing Organization Marianna Middle School Marianna Middle School Marianna MS Concert Chorus Marianna MS 7th Grade Concer	<b>Popu</b> ♯₀ t Band t Band	Ilation: f Participants 50 54 35 45 45	Overall Assessmen NS Excellent
Assessment Date 2/8/2001 2/10/2001 3/8/2001 3/16/2001 3/16/2001	ID 229 191 278 253 253	District/State District District District District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Chorus Concert Band Concert Band	Performing Organization Marianna Middle School Marianna Middle School Marianna MS Concert Chorus Marianna MS 7th Grade Concert Marianna MS 8th Grade Concert	Popu # or t Band t Band Band Total: Chorus Total: SCHOOL TOTAL:	Ilation: f Participants 50 54 35 45 45 144 85 229	Overall Assessmen NS Excellent Superior
Assessment Date 2/8/2001 2/10/2001 3/8/2001 3/16/2001	ID 229 191 278 253 253 253	District/State District District District District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Chorus Concert Band Concert Band	Performing Organization Marianna Middle School Marianna Middle School Marianna MS Concert Chorus Marianna MS 7th Grade Concer Marianna MS 8th Grade Concer	Popu # of t Band t Band Band Total: Chorus Total: SCHOOL TOTAL: Popu	Ilation: f Participants 50 54 35 45 144 85 229 Ilation:	Overall Assessmen NS Excellent Superior 553
Assessment Date 2/8/2001 2/10/2001 3/8/2001 3/16/2001 3/16/2001 School 3/2 Assessment Date	ID 229 191 278 253 253 253 253	District/State District District District District District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Chorus Concert Band Concert Band	Performing Organization Marianna Middle School Marianna Middle School Marianna MS Concert Chorus Marianna MS 7th Grade Concert Marianna MS 8th Grade Concert Marianna MS 8th Grade Concert	Popu # of t Band t Band Band Total: Chorus Total: SCHOOL TOTAL: Popu # of	Ilation: f Participants 50 54 35 45 144 85 229 Ilation: f Participants	Overall Assessmen NS Excellent Superior 553 Overall Assessmen
Assessment Date 2/8/2001 2/10/2001 3/8/2001 3/16/2001 3/16/2001 <b>School 32</b> Assessment Date 11/4/2000	ID 229 191 278 253 253 253 253 20141 ID 185	District/State District District District District District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Chorus Concert Band Concert Band Concert Band	Performing Organization Marianna Middle School Marianna Middle School Marianna MS Concert Chorus Marianna MS 7th Grade Concert Marianna MS 8th Grade Concert Marianna MS 8th Grade Concert Marianna MS 8th Grade Concert	Popu # of t Band t Band Band Total: Chorus Total: SCHOOL TOTAL: Popu # of	Ilation: f Participants 50 54 35 45 45 144 85 229 Ilation: f Participants 33	Overall Assessmen NS Excellent Superior 553
Assessment Date 2/8/2001 2/10/2001 3/8/2001 3/16/2001 3/16/2001 3/16/2001 <b>School 32</b> Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/10/2001	ID 229 191 278 253 253 253 20141 ID 185 191	District/State District District District District District District District/State District/State District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Chorus Concert Band Concert Band Concert Band Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E	Performing Organization Marianna Middle School Marianna MS Concert Chorus Marianna MS Concert Chorus Marianna MS 7th Grade Concert Marianna MS 8th Grade Concert	Popu # of t Band t Band Band Total: Chorus Total: SCHOOL TOTAL: Popu # of Band	Ilation: f Participants 50 54 35 45 45 144 85 229 Ilation: f Participants 33 34	Overall Assessmen NS Excellent Superior 553 Overall Assessmen Excellent
Assessment Date 2/8/2001 2/10/2001 3/8/2001 3/16/2001 3/16/2001 <b>School 32</b> Assessment Date 11/4/2000	ID 229 191 278 253 253 253 253 20141 ID 185	District/State District District District District District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Chorus Concert Band Concert Band Concert Band	Performing Organization Marianna Middle School Marianna Middle School Marianna MS Concert Chorus Marianna MS 7th Grade Concert Marianna MS 8th Grade Concert Marianna MS 8th Grade Concert Marianna MS 8th Grade Concert	Popu # of t Band t Band Chorus Total: SCHOOL TOTAL: Popu # of Band	Ilation: f Participants 50 54 35 45 144 85 229 Ilation: f Participants 33 34 35	Overall Assessmen NS Excellent Superior 553 Overall Assessmen Excellent Excellent
Assessment Date 2/8/2001 2/10/2001 3/8/2001 3/16/2001 3/16/2001 <b>School 32</b> Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/10/2001	ID 229 191 278 253 253 253 20141 ID 185 191	District/State District District District District District District District/State District/State District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Chorus Concert Band Concert Band Concert Band Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E	Performing Organization Marianna Middle School Marianna MS Concert Chorus Marianna MS Concert Chorus Marianna MS 7th Grade Concert Marianna MS 8th Grade Concert	Popu # of t Band t Band Band Total: Chorus Total: SCHOOL TOTAL: Popu # of Band	Ilation: f Participants 50 54 35 45 45 144 85 229 Ilation: f Participants 33 34	Overall Assessment NS Excellent Superior 553 Overall Assessment Excellent Excellent
Assessment Date 2/8/2001 2/10/2001 3/8/2001 3/16/2001 3/16/2001 <b>School 32</b> Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/10/2001	ID 229 191 278 253 253 253 <b>20141</b> ID 185 191 253	District/State District District District District District District/State District District District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Chorus Concert Band Concert Band Concert Band Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E	Performing Organization Marianna Middle School Marianna MS Concert Chorus Marianna MS Concert Chorus Marianna MS 7th Grade Concert Marianna MS 8th Grade Concert	Popu # of t Band t Band Chorus Total: SCHOOL TOTAL: Popu # of Band total:	Ilation: f Participants 50 54 35 45 144 85 229 Ilation: f Participants 33 34 35 102	Overall Assessmen NS Excellent Superior 553 Overall Assessmen Excellent Excellent
Assessment Date 2/8/2001 3/8/2001 3/16/2001 3/16/2001 <b>School 32</b> Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/10/2001 3/16/2001	ID 229 191 278 253 253 253 <b>20141</b> ID 185 191 253	District/State District District District District District District/State District District District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Chorus Concert Band Concert Band Concert Band Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E	Performing Organization Marianna Middle School Marianna MS Concert Chorus Marianna MS Concert Chorus Marianna MS 7th Grade Concert Marianna MS 8th Grade Concert	Popu # of t Band t Band Chorus Total: Chorus Total: SCHOOL TOTAL: Band total: Band Total: SCHOOL TOTAL:	Ilation: f Participants 50 54 35 45 144 85 229 Ilation: f Participants 33 34 35 102 102	Overall Assessment NS Excellent Superior 553 Overall Assessment Excellent Excellent

# **JEFFERSON**

School 3	30021	Schoo	I Name: Jeffers	son County High School Po	opulation:	517
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	185	District	Marching Band	Jefferson County HS Marching Band	32	Good
2/13/2001	311	District	Band S&E	Jefferson County High School	5	
				Band Tot	al: 37	
				SCHOOL TOTA	L: 37	
JEFFERSON		TY TOTALS		Band Tot	al: 37	
				COUNTY TOTA	L: 37	

## LAFAYETTE

School 340	0021	School	Name:	Lafayett	e High School	Population	531
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Orga	inization	Performing Organization	# of Participan	ts Overall Assessment
11/4/2000 1	185	District	Marching	Band	Lafayette High School Marching Band	4	1 Good
2/13/2001 3	311	District	Band S&	E	Lafayette High School	1	3
3/10/2001 2	254	District	Concert I	Band	Lafayette Jr/Sr HS Concert Band	2	1 Good
						Band Total: 7	5
					SCHO	DOL TOTAL: 7	5
LAFAYETTE C	OUNT	( TOTALS				Band Total: 7	5
					COU	NTY TOTAL: 7	5

## LAKE

School 3	50016	Schoo	Name:	Blue La	ake Academy			
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org		Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001	200	District	Band Se	&E	Blue Lake Academy		18	
3/17/2001	276	District	Concert	Band	Blue Lake Academy Concert Ba	and	36	Excellent
						Band Total:	54	
						SCHOOL TOTAL:	54	
School 3	50351	Schoo	Name:	Carver	Middle School (Lake)	Рори	lation:	761
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org	ganization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/16/2001	247	District	Jazz Ba	ind	Carver MS (Lake) Jazz Band		23	Excellent
2/17/2001	200	District	Band Se	&E	Carver Middle School (Lake)		209	
2/17/2001	334	District	Chorus	S&E	Carver Middle School (Lake)		87	
3/17/2001	276	District	Concert		Carver MS (Lake) Concert Band	11	43	Superior
3/17/2001	276	District	Concert		Carver MS (Lake) Concert Band		47	Superior
3/31/2001	347	District	Chorus		Carver MS (Lake) 7th/8th Grade		60	Superior
3/31/2001	347	District	Chorus		Carver MS (Lake) 6th Grade Co		50	Superior
5/51/2001	547	District	Onorus			Band Total:	322	Ouperior
						Chorus Total:	197	
						SCHOOL TOTAL:	519	
Sahaal 2	50112	Sahaa	Mamai	Cooil E	Crov Middle School	Donu	lation	004
	50113		Name:		. Gray Middle School	•	lation:	
Assessment Date		District/State	Type of Org		Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001	200	District	Band S		Cecil E. Gray Middle School		32	<b>a</b> .
3/17/2001	276	District	Concert	Band	Gray MS Concert Band		49	Superior
						Band Total:	81	
						SCHOOL TOTAL:	81	
School 3	50081	Schoo	I Name:	Eustis	High School	Popu	lation:	1014
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org	ganization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
11/11/2000	189	District	Marchin	ig Band	Eustis High School Marching Ba	ind	88	Excellent
2/16/2001	247	District	Jazz Ba	ind	Eustis HS Jazz Band		18	Superior
2/17/2001	200	District	Band S	&E	Eustis High School		36	-
3/10/2001	275	District	Concert	Band	Eustis HS Concert Band		48	Excellent
4/11/2001	335	State	Band Se	&E	Eustis High School		22	
4/11/2001	336	State	Jazz Ba		Eustis HS Jazz Band		19	Good
						Band Total:	231	
						SCHOOL TOTAL:	231	
School 3	50697	School	Name:	Fustis	Middle School	Popu	lation:	873
Assessment Date		District/State	Type of Org		Performing Organization	•	Participants	
2/16/2001	247	District	Jazz Ba		Eustis MS Jazz Band	<i>#</i> 01	27	Superior
2/17/2001	200	District	Band Se		Eustis Middle School		63	oupenoi
3/17/2001	200 276	District	Concert		Eustis MS Concert Band			Supariar
3/17/2001	210	DISTINCT	Concen	Dariu		Dana Tatal	71	Superior
						Band Total:	161	
						SCHOOL TOTAL:	161	

School 3	50161	School	Name: Leesbu	urg High School	Populati	on:	1770
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Parti	cipants	Overall Assessmen
11/11/2000	189	District	Marching Band	Leesburg HS Marching Band		98	Superior
2/16/2001	247	District	Jazz Band	Leesburg HS Jazz Band		21	Superior
2/17/2001	200	District	Band S&E	Leesburg High School		79	
2/17/2001	334	District	Chorus S&E	Leesburg High School		146	
3/10/2001	275	District	Concert Band	Leesburg HS Concert Band		64	Superior
3/31/2001	347	District	Chorus	Leesburg HS Mixed Chorus		25	Superior
3/31/2001	347	District	Chorus	Leesburg HS Women's Chorus		79	Superior
3/31/2001	347	District	Chorus	Leesburg HS Men's Chorus		24	Excellent
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Leesburg High School		31	
4/11/2001	336	State	Jazz Band	Leesburg HS Jazz Band		21	Excellent
5/8/2001	330	State	Concert Band	Leesburg HS Concert Band		64	Excellent
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Leesburg HS Women's Chorus		79	Excellent
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Leesburg HS Madrigals		25	Excellent
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	Leesburg High School		117	Exconorm
0/12/2001	004	Oldic	Onorda Ode	Eccobarg High Contoor	Band Total:	378	
					Chorus Total:	471	
				6	CHOOL TOTAL:	849	
						043	
School 3	50181	School	Name: Mt. Do	ra High School	Populati	on:	865
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Parti	•	Overall Assessmen
11/11/2000	189	District	Marching Band	Mt. Dora High School Marching Bar	nd	38	Excellent
					Band Total:	38	
				S	CHOOL TOTAL:	38	
School 3	50411	School	Name: Mt. Do	ra Middle School	Populati	on:	594
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Parti	cipants	Overall Assessmen
2/17/2001	200	District	Band S&E	Mt. Dora Middle School		23	
3/17/2001	276	District	Concert Band	Mt. Dora MS Concert Band		37	Excellent
					Band Total:	60	
				S	CHOOL TOTAL:	60	
School 3	50251	School	Name: Oak Pa	ark Middle School	Populati	on:	728
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization			Overall Assessmen
2/16/2001	247	District	Jazz Band	Oak Park MS Jazz Band		26	Excellent
2/17/2001	200	District	Band S&E	Oak Park Middle School		131	
2/17/2001	334	District	Chorus S&E	Oak Park Middle School		10	
3/10/2001	275	District	Concert Band	Oak Park MS 8th Grade Concert Ba	and	64	Excellent
3/17/2001	276	District	Concert Band	Oak Park MS Concert Band		57	Excellent
3/31/2001	347	District	Chorus	Oak Park MS 7th/8th Grade Treble	Chorus	42	Excellent
3/31/2001	347	District	Chorus	Oak Park Troubadours Chorus	GHUIUG	27	Excellent
				Oak Park MS 6th Grade Treble Cho			Excellent
3/31/2001	347	District	Chorus	Oak Faik wis dui Glade Heble Cho		36	Excellent
					Band Total:	278	
					Chorus Total:	115	
				S	CHOOL TOTAL:	393	

School 3	50401	Schoo	Name: South	Lake High 9th Grade Center			
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partic	ipants	Overall Assessmen
3/10/2001	275	District	Concert Band	South Lake High 9th Grade Con	cert Band	60	Excellent
					Band Total:	60	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	60	
School 3	50701	Schoo	Name: South	Lake High School	Populati	on: 2	2307
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partic	ipants	Overall Assessment
11/11/2000	189	District	Marching Band	South Lake High School Marchir	ng Band	143	Excellent
2/16/2001	247	District	Jazz Band	South Lake HS Jazz Band	-	22	Excellent
2/17/2001	200	District	Band S&E	South Lake High School		95	
2/17/2001	334	District	Chorus S&E	South Lake High School		1	
3/10/2001	275	District	Concert Band	South Lake HS Concert Band		69	Excellent
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	South Lake High School		5	
	000	olato	Bana Gaz	Court Lake High Contool	Band Total:	334	
					Chorus Total:	1	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	335	
School 3	50211	Schoo	I Name: Tavare	s High School	Populati	on: 🤅	964
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partic	ipants	Overall Assessmen
11/11/2000	189	District	Marching Band	Tavares High School Marching E	Band	101	Superior
2/16/2001	247	District	Jazz Band	Tavares HS Jazz Band		21	Excellent
2/17/2001	200	District	Band S&E	Tavares High School		80	
2/17/2001	334	District	Chorus S&E	Tavares High School		13	
3/10/2001	275	District	Concert Band	Tavares HS Concert Band		61	Superior
3/31/2001	347	District	Chorus	Tavares HS Concert Choir		32	Excellent
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Tavares High School		28	
5/8/2001	330	State	Concert Band	Tavares HS Concert Band		60	Excellent
					Band Total:	351	
					Chorus Total:	45	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	396	
School 3	50213	Schoo	I Name: Tavare	s Middle School	Populatio	on: {	323
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partic		Overall Assessment
2/17/2001	200	District	Band S&E	Tavares Middle School	# 011 ditte	74	
2/17/2001	334	District	Chorus S&E	Tavares Middle School		21	
3/17/2001	276	District	Concert Band	Tavares MS Concert Band		55	Superior
3/31/2001	347	District	Chorus	Tavares MS Mixed Chorus		60	•
3/31/2001	347	DISTILL	GHUIUS		Band Total:		Superior
						129	
					Chorus Total:	81	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	210	
School 3	50231	Schoo	I Name: Umatil	a High School	Populati	on: •	777

School 3	50231	School	Name: Umatili	a High School	Population:	(()
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	overall Assessment
11/11/2000	189	District	Marching Band	Umatilla High School Marching Band	77	' Good
2/17/2001	200	District	Band S&E	Umatilla High School	50	)
3/10/2001	275	District	Concert Band	Umatilla HS Concert Band	58	B Excellent
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Umatilla High School	3	3
				Ban	d Total: 188	}
				SCHOOL	TOTAL: 188	3

School 3	50571	School	Name: U	Jmatilla	Middle School	Popul	ation:	718
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organiz	zation	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001	200	District	Band S&E		Umatilla Middle School		22	
3/17/2001	276	District	Concert Ba	and	Umatilla MS Concert Band		35	Good
						Band Total:	57	
						SCHOOL TOTAL:	57	
School 3	50481	School	Name: V	Nindy Hi	II Middle School	Popul	ation:	1051
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organiz	zation	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001	200	District	Band S&E		Windy Hill Middle School		69	
3/17/2001	276	District	Concert Ba	and	Windy Hill MS Concert Band		94	Superior
3/31/2001	347	District	Chorus		Windy Hill MS Treble Chorus		70	CO
						Band Total:	163	
						Chorus Total:	70	
						SCHOOL TOTAL:	233	
LAKE COUN	ТҮ ТОТ	ALS				Band Total:	2885	
						Chorus Total:	980	
						COUNTY TOTAL:	3865	

### LEE

School 3	860091	School	Name:	Alva Mie	ddle School	P	opulation:	690
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org	anization	Performing Organization		# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/24/2001	327	District	Band S&	λE	Alva Middle School		64	
4/6/2001	323	District	Concert	Band	Alva MS Concert Band		41	Superior
						Band To		
						SCHOOL TOT	AL: 105	
School 3	860611	School	Name:	Bonita S	Springs Middle School	P	opulation:	1040
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org	anization	Performing Organization		# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/24/2001	327	District	Band S&	λE	Bonita Springs Middle School		42	
						Band To	tal: 42	
						SCHOOL TOT	AL: 42	
School 3	860572	School	Name:	Caloosa	Middle School	F	opulation:	1158
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org	anization	Performing Organization		# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/24/2001	327	District	Band S&	λE	Caloosa Middle School		48	
						Band To	tal: 48	
						SCHOOL TOT	AL: 48	
School 3	860621	School	Name:	Cape Co	oral High School	F	opulation:	1851
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org	anization	Performing Organization		# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	188	District	Marchin	g Band	Cape Coral HS Marching Banc	l	85	Excellent
2/10/2001	240	District	Chorus	S&E	Cape Coral High School		16	
2/23/2001	325	District	Jazz Ba	nd	Cape Coral HS Jazz Band		18	Excellent
2/24/2001	327	District	Band S&	λE	Cape Coral High School		23	
3/3/2001	292	District	Chorus		Cape Coral HS Concert Choru	S	35	CO
3/16/2001	310	District	Concert	Band	Cape Coral HS Concert Band		44	Good
						Band To	tal: 170	
						Chorus To	tal: 51	
						SCHOOL TOT	AL: 221	
School 3	60531	School	Name:	Cypress	Lake Center for the Arts	High School	Populatio	n: 1982
Assessment Date		District/State	Type of Org	anization	Performing Organization		# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	188	District	Marchin	g Band	Cypress Lake CFA Marching B	and	100	Excellent
2/10/2001	240	District	Chorus	S&E	Cypress Lake Center for the A	ts High School	35	
2/23/2001	325	District	Jazz Ba	nd	Cypress Lake CFA Jazz Band		17	Good
2/24/2001	327	District	Band S&	λΕ	Cypress Lake Center for the Ar	ts High School	64	
2/24/2001	327	District	Band S&	λΕ	Cypress Lake High School		12	
3/3/2001	292	District	Chorus		Cypress Lake CFA Mixed Chor	us	31	Superior
3/3/2001	292	District	Chorus		Cypress Lake CFA Women's C	horus	32	Superior
3/16/2001	310	District	Concert	Band	Cypress Lake CFA Concert Ba	nd 1	44	Excellent
3/16/2001	310	District	Concert	Band	Cypress Lake CFA Concert Ba	nd 2	55	Excellent
3/16/2001	310	District	Concert	Band	Cypress Lake CFA Concert Ba	nd 3	28	Good
5/10/2001								0
3/31/2001	351	District	Orchest	ra	Cypress Lake CFA Orchestra		64	Superior
	351 350	District State	Orchest Orchest		Cypress Lake CFA Orchestra Cypress Lake Center for the A	ts High School	64 44	Superior

#### Cypress Lake Center for the Arts High School continued

4/26/2001	333	State	Orchestra	Cypress Lake CFA Symphony	69	CO
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Cypress Lake CFA Cantabile Camerata	28	Good
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Cypress Lake CFA Carezzando	29	Excellent
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Cypress Lake Center for the Arts High School	5	
				Band Total:	330	
				Chorus Total:	160	
				Orchestra Total:	177	
				SCHOOL TOTAL:	667	

School 360	141	School I	Name: Cypress	Lake Middle School	Population:	1117
Assessment Date ID	D	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001 24	40	District	Chorus S&E	Cypress Lake MS Concert Chorus	15	
2/24/2001 32	27	District	Band S&E	Cypress Lake Middle School	195	
3/3/2001 29	92	District	Chorus	Cypress Lake MS Concert Chorus	39	Excellent
3/31/2001 3	51	District	Orchestra	Cypress Lake MS Intermediate Orchestra	22	Good
3/31/2001 3	51	District	Orchestra	Cypress Lake MS Advanced Orchestra	26	Excellent
4/6/2001 32	23	District	Concert Band	Cypress Lake MS Concert Band	51	Excellent
				Band	Total: 246	
				Chorus	Total: 54	
				Orchestra	Total: 48	
				SCHOOL TO	DTAL: 348	

School 36077	2 School Name	: Diplomat Middle Sch	pol Po	pulation:	1089
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of 0	Organization Performing Organizat	on	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/24/2001 327	District Band	S&E Diplomat Middl	e School	37	
3/31/2001 351	District Orche	estra Diplomat MS O	rchestra	13	Superior
			Band Tota	l: 37	
			Orchestra Tota	l: 13	
			SCHOOL TOTAL	L: 50	

School 360	)731	School I	Name: Estero H	igh School	Population	1803
Assessment Date II	D	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participant	s Overall Assessment
11/4/2000 1	88	District	Marching Band	Estero High School Marching Ban	d 13	) Superior
2/23/2001 3	325	District	Jazz Band	Estero HS Jazz Band 1	1	6 Superior
2/23/2001 3	325	District	Jazz Band	Estero HS Jazz Band 2	1	6 Excellent
2/24/2001 3	327	District	Band S&E	Estero High School	5	6
3/16/2001 3	310	District	Concert Band	Estero HS Concert Band	7	2 Excellent
3/31/2001 3	351	District	Orchestra	Estero HS Orchestra	1	9 Good
					Band Total: 29	)
					Orchestra Total: 1	9
				S	SCHOOL TOTAL: 30	9

School 3	60221	Schoo	Name: Fort My	vers High School	Population:	2005
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	188	District	Marching Band	Fort Myers HS Marching Band	102	Excellent
2/23/2001	325	District	Jazz Band	Fort Myers HS Jazz Band 1	19	Excellent
2/23/2001	325	District	Jazz Band	Fort Myers HS Jazz Band 2	18	Good
2/24/2001	327	District	Band S&E	Fort Myers High School	64	
3/16/2001	310	District	Concert Band	Fort Myers HS Concert Band 1	55	Good

Fort Myers	High Sch	ool continu	ed				
3/16/2001	310	District	Concert Band	Fort Myers HS Concert Band 2		39	Good
3/31/2001	351	District	Orchestra	Fort Myers HS Orchestra		23	Superior
4/2/2001	350	State	Orchestra S&E	Fort Myers High School		1	
4/26/2001	333	State	Orchestra	Fort Myers High School		17	Good
					Band Total:	297	
					Orchestra Total:	41	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	338	
School 3	60211	Schoo	I Name: Fort	Myers Middle Academy	Popul	ation:	815
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	- # of I	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/24/2001	327	District	Band S&E	Ft. Myers Middle School		4	
					Band Total:	4	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	4	
School 3	60671	Schoo	I Name: Gulf	Middle School (Lee)	Popul	ation:	1174
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	- # of I	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/24/2001	327	District	Band S&E	Gulf Middle School (Lee)		39	
4/6/2001	323	District	Concert Band	Gulf MS (Lee) Concert Band		63	Excellent
					Band Total:	102	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	102	
School 3	60271	Schoo	I Name: Lee I	Middle School	Popul	ation:	1000
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	•	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/23/2001	325	District	Jazz Band	Lee MS Jazz Band		29	Superior
2/24/2001	327	District	Band S&E	Lee Middle School		23	'
3/31/2001	351	District	Orchestra	Lee MS Orchestra		30	Excellent
4/6/2001	323	District	Concert Band	Lee MS Concert Band 1		52	Superior
4/6/2001	323	District	Concert Band	Lee MS Concert Band 2		52	Superior
4/0/2001	020	District	Concert Dana		Band Total:	156	Cupenor
					Orchestra Total:	30	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	186	
School 3	60691	Schoo	I Name: Lehi	gh Acres Middle School	Popul	ation:	1316
Assessment Date		District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	•	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/24/2001	327	District	Band S&E	Lehigh Acres Middle School		2	
4/6/2001	323	District	Concert Band	Lehigh Acres MS Concert Band		38	Excellent
4/0/2001	525	District	Concert Dana	Eenigh Acres Mo Concert Dana	Band Total:	<b>40</b>	Execution
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	40	
School 3	60241	Schoo	I Name: Lehi	gh Senior High School	Popul	ation:	1529
Assessment Date		District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization		Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	188	District	Marching Band	Lehigh SHS Marching Band	# 011	70 articipants	Superior
2/24/2001	327	District	Band S&E	Lehigh Senior High School		25	oupenoi
			Concert Band				Excellent
3/16/2001	310	District	Concert Darid	Lehigh SHS Concert Band	Dond Total	50	Excellent
					Band Total:	145	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	145	

School 3	60721		Name:	Marine	r High School		Popul	ation:	1817
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org	-	Performing Organization		# of F	Participants	Overall Assessmen
11/4/2000	188	District	Marchin	-	Mariner HS Marching Band			95	Superior
2/10/2001	240	District	Chorus		Mariner High School			8	
2/24/2001	327	District	Band Sa	&E	Mariner High School			45	
3/3/2001	292	District	Chorus		Mariner HS Concert Choir			39	CO
3/16/2001	310	District	Concert	Band	Mariner HS Concert Band 1			50	Good
3/16/2001	310	District	Concert	Band	Mariner HS Concert Band 2			60	Good
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus	S&E	Mariner High School			3	
					-	Band	Total:	250	
						Chorus	Total:	50	
						SCHOOL T	OTAL:	300	
School 3	60311	School	Name:	North I	Fort Myers High School		Popul	ation:	1854
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org		Performing Organization		•	Participants	Overall Assessmen
11/4/2000	188	District	Marchin		North Fort Myers HS Marching E	Band		119	Excellent
2/24/2001	327	District	Band Sa	-	North Fort Myers High School			52	
3/16/2001	310	District	Concert		North Fort Myers HS Concert Ba	and		40	Good
0/10/2001	010	District	Contocri	Dunu	North Fortingers he concert be		Total:	211	0000
						SCHOOL T		211	
	60602	School			Ft. Myers Academy for the A	rts			
Assessment Date		District/State	Type of Org	-	Performing Organization	Anto	# of F	Participants	Overall Assessmen
2/24/2001	327	District	Band Sa		North Ft. Myers Academy for the			27	o .
4/6/2001	323	District	Concert	Band	North Ft. Myers Academy for the			43	Superior
							Total:	70	
						SCHOOL TO	OTAL:	70	
School 3	60161	School	Name:	Paul La	aurence Dunbar Middle Sch	ool	Popul	ation:	1051
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org	ganization	Performing Organization		# of F	Participants	Overall Assessmen
2/23/2001	325	District	Jazz Ba	ind	Paul Laurence Dunbar MS Jazz	Band		21	Superior
2/24/2001	327	District	Band Sa	&E	Paul Laurence Dunbar Middle S	chool		64	
3/3/2001	292	District	Chorus		Paul Laurence Dunbar MS Mixe	d Chorus		61	Superior
4/6/2001	323	District	Concert	Band	Paul Laurence Dunbar MS Band			42	Superior
							Total:	127	·
						Chorus		61	
						SCHOOL T		188	
School 3	60591	School	Name:	Riverd	ale High School		Popul	ation:	1557
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org		Performing Organization				Overall Assessmen
11/4/2000	188	District	Marchin	a Band	Riverdale HS Marching Band			44	Good
3/16/2001	310	District	Concert	-	Riverdale HS Concert Band			32	Fair
0, 10, 200	0.0	21011101	••••••			Band	Total:	76	
						SCHOOL T		76	
School 3	60073	School	Name:	Southv	vest Florida Christian Acade	emv			
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org		Performing Organization		# of F	Participants	Overall Assessmen
2/10/2001	240	District	Chorus	-	Southwest Florida Christian Aca	demv		11	
	<u> </u>	District				Chorus	Total	11	
						SCHOOL T		11	
						SCHOOL I	UTAL:	11	

School	360821	Schoo	I Name: Thre	e Oaks Middle School	Popula	tion:	1061
Assessment Date	e ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Pa	rticipants	Overall Assessment
2/24/2001	327	District	Band S&E	Three Oaks Middle School		111	
4/6/2001	323	District	Concert Band	Three Oaks MS Concert Band 1		52	Excellent
4/6/2001	323	District	Concert Band	Three Oaks MS Concert Band 2		42	Excellent
					Band Total:	205	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	205	
School 3	360761	Schoo	l Name: Trafa	algar Middle School	Popula	tion:	1273

SCHOOL 3	00701	301100	i Name. Trataiga		i opui	auvii.	12/3
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/23/2001	325	District	Jazz Band	Trafalgar MS Jazz Band		12	NS
2/24/2001	327	District	Band S&E	Trafalgar Middle School		7	
4/6/2001	323	District	Concert Band	Trafalgar MS Concert Band		34	Good
				Ū	Band Total:	53	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	53	
LEE COUNT	Υ ΤΟΤΑ	LS			Band Total:	3004	
					Chorus Total:	387	
					Orchestra Total:	328	
					COUNTY TOTAL:	3719	

## LEON

School 3	70161	School	Name:	Amos P.	Godby High School		Popula	tion:	1633
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org		Performing Organization		# of Pa	rticipants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	185	District	Marching	-	Amos P. Godby High School Ma	arching Band		105	Superior
2/13/2001	311	District	Band S&	λE	Amos P. Godby High School			94	
3/10/2001	254	District	Concert	Band	Godby HS Concert Band 1			38	Superior
3/10/2001	254	District	Concert	Band	Godby HS Concert Band 2			30	Excellent
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&	kΕ	Amos P. Godby High School			23	
5/3/2001	328	State	Concert	Band	Godby HS Concert Band			37	Superior
						Band	Total:	327	
						SCHOOL TO	OTAL:	327	
School 3	70092	School	Name:	Augusta	Raa Middle School		Popula	tion:	830
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org	anization	Performing Organization		# of Pa	rticipants	Overall Assessment
2/9/2001	230	District	Chorus S	S&E	Augusta Raa Middle School			78	
2/13/2001	311	District	Band S&	kΕ	Augusta Raa Middle School			62	
3/2/2001	279	District	Chorus		Raa MS Girls Chorus			51	Superior
3/2/2001	279	District	Chorus		Raa MS Mixed Chorus			80	Excellent
3/2/2001	279	District	Chorus		Raa MS 6th Grade Chorus			46	Excellent
3/10/2001	254	District	Concert	Band	Raa MS Concert Band 1			55	Excellent
3/10/2001	254	District	Concert		Raa MS Concert Band 2			44	Excellent
						Band	Total:	161	
						Chorus		255	
						SCHOOL TO		416	
School 3	70531	School	Name:	Deerlake	Middle School		Popula	tion:	1201
Assessment Date		District/State	Type of Org		Performing Organization		•	rticipants	
2/9/2001	230	District	Chorus		Deerlake Middle School			137	
2/13/2001	311	District	Band S&		Deerlake Middle School			34	
3/2/2001	279	District	Chorus	~_	Deerlake MS SSA Chorus			105	Excellent
3/10/2001	254	District	Concert	Band	Deerlake MS Concert Band			48	Good
0/10/2001	204	District	Concert	Dana	Decinate we concert band	Band	Total	82	0000
						Chorus		242	
						SCHOOL TO		324	
School 3	70032	School	Namo	Elizaboti	h Cobb Middle School		Popula	tion	681
							•		
Assessment Date 2/9/2001	ір 230	District/State District	Type of Org		Performing Organization Elizabeth Cobb Middle School		# of Pa	rticipants	Overall Assessment
2/9/2001 2/13/2001			Band S&		Elizabeth Cobb Middle School			60 73	
	311	District		× 🗆					Cupariar
3/2/2001	279	District	Chorus	Dand	Cobb MS 7th/8th Grade Chorus			150	Superior
3/10/2001	254	District	Concert		Cobb MS Concert Band 1			38	Superior
3/10/2001	254	District	Concert	Bana	Cobb MS Concert Band 2	<b>.</b> .	<b>T</b> . ( . )	28	Excellent
						Band		139	
						Chorus	Iotal:	210	

SCHOOL TOTAL:

349

School 3	70451	Schoo	l Name: Fairvi	iew Middle School	Populatio	on:	780
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partici	pants	Overall Assessment
2/9/2001	230	District	Chorus S&E	Fairview Middle School		45	
2/13/2001	311	District	Band S&E	Fairview Middle School		105	
2/17/2001	203	District	Jazz Band	Fairview MS Jazz Ensemble		19	Excellent
3/2/2001	279	District	Chorus	Fairview MS 6th Grade Chorus		37	Superior
3/2/2001	279	District	Chorus	Fairview MS Concert Chorus		51	Excellent
3/10/2001	254	District	Concert Band	Fairview MS Concert Band 1		47	Superior
3/10/2001	254	District	Concert Band	Fairview MS Concert Band 2		32	Excellent
					Band Total:	203	
					Chorus Total:	133	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	336	

School 37	70001	School	Name: FSU Scl	hool/Florida High School	Population:	1163
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	185	District	Marching Band	FSU School/Florida HS Marching Band	46	Superior
2/9/2001	230	District	Chorus S&E	FSU School/Florida Middle School	56	
2/9/2001	230	District	Chorus S&E	FSU School/Florida High School	30	
2/13/2001	311	District	Band S&E	FSU School/Florida High School	39	
3/2/2001	279	District	Chorus	FSU School/Florida High 7th/8th Grade Choru	is 64	Excellent
3/2/2001	279	District	Chorus	FSU School/Florida High HS Mixed Chorus	25	Superior
3/10/2001	254	District	Concert Band	FSU School/Florida High Concert Band	48	Excellent
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	FSU School/Florida High HS Mixed Chorus	24	Excellent
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	FSU School/Florida High School	21	
				Band	Total: 133	
				Chorus	Total: 220	
				SCHOOL TO	OTAL: 353	

School 37	0222	School	Name:	Griffin I	Middle School (Leon)	Populatio	on:	691
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org	anization	Performing Organization	# of Partic	ipants	Overall Assessment
2/9/2001	230	District	Chorus S	S&E	Griffin Middle School (Leon)		35	
3/2/2001	279	District	Chorus		Griffin MS (Leon) 7th Grade Girls' Chorus		38	Superior
3/2/2001	279	District	Chorus		Griffin MS (Leon) Mixed Chorus		53	Excellent
					Choru	is Total:	126	
					SCHOOL	TOTAL:	126	

School 3700	004 School	Name: Holy Co	omforter Episcopal Day School		
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/13/2001 31	1 District	Band S&E	Holy Comforter Episcopal Day School	31	
3/10/2001 25	54 District	Concert Band	Holy Comforter School Concert Band	20	Excellent
				Band Total: 51	
			SCHO	OL TOTAL: 51	

School 37	70051	Schoo	Name: James	Rickards High School	Population:	1465
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	185	District	Marching Band	James Rickards High School Marching Band	119	Superior
2/9/2001	230	District	Chorus S&E	James Rickards High School	43	
2/13/2001	311	District	Band S&E	James Rickards High School	35	
3/2/2001	279	District	Chorus	Rickards HS Mandella	31	Superior
3/10/2001	254	District	Concert Band	Rickards HS Concert Band 1	45	Good
3/10/2001	254	District	Concert Band	Rickards HS Concert Band 2	51	Good
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	James Rickards High School	3	
				Band	Total: 253	
				Chorus	Total: 74	
				SCHOOL TO	DTAL: 327	

School 3	371141	Schoo	ol Name: Lawtor	n Chiles High School	Popula	ation: 1	186
Assessment Date		ID	District/State Type of Organization		Performing Organization # of Participants		
Overall Asse	essment						
11/4/2000	185	District	Marching Band	Lawton Chiles HS Marching Band		61	Superior
2/9/2001	230	District	Chorus S&E	Lawton Chiles High School		27	
2/13/2001	311	District	Band S&E	Lawton Chiles High School		49	
3/2/2001	279	District	Chorus	Lawton Chiles HS Women's Chorus		42	Superior
3/10/2001	254	District	Concert Band	Lawton Chiles HS Concert Band		52	CO
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Lawton Chiles High School		4	
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Lawton Chiles HS Women's Chorus		42	Superior
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	Lawton Chiles High School		16	
					Band Total:	166	
					Chorus Total:	127	
				SC	HOOL TOTAL:	293	

School 3	370021	Schoo	I Name: Leon H	ligh School	Popula	tion:	1754
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Pa	rticipants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	185	District	Marching Band	Leon HS Marching Band		69	Superior
2/9/2001	230	District	Chorus S&E	Leon High School		140	
2/13/2001	311	District	Band S&E	Leon High School		117	
3/2/2001	279	District	Chorus	Leon HS Concert Chorale		43	Superior
3/2/2001	279	District	Chorus	Leon HS Men's Chorus		18	Superior
3/2/2001	279	District	Chorus	Leon HS Girls' Chorus		46	Superior
3/2/2001	279	District	Chorus	Leon HS Opus XXIII Chorus		35	Superior
3/2/2001	279	District	Chorus	Leon HS Boy's Chorus		22	Superior
3/2/2001	279	District	Chorus	Leon HS Capital Singers		46	Superior
3/10/2001	254	District	Concert Band	Leon HS Concert Band		65	Superior
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Leon High School		40	
5/3/2001	328	State	Concert Band	Leon HS Concert Band		63	Superior
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Leon HS Capital Singers		46	Superior
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Leon High School		0	-
					Band Total:	354	
					Chorus Total:	396	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	750	

School 3	71091	Schoo	Name: Lincolr	n High School	Population:	1975
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	185	District	Marching Band	Lincoln HS Marching Band	128	Superior
2/9/2001	230	District	Chorus S&E	Lincoln High School	60	
2/13/2001	311	District	Band S&E	Lincoln High School	167	
3/2/2001	279	District	Chorus	Lincoln HS Concert Chorus	49	Excellent
3/2/2001	279	District	Chorus	Lincoln HS Freshman Women's Chorus	64	Superior
3/2/2001	279	District	Chorus	Lincoln HS Men's Chorus	20	Superior
3/2/2001	279	District	Chorus	Lincoln HS Continential Singers	58	Superior
3/2/2001	279	District	Chorus	Lincoln HS Women's Chorus	26	Superior
3/10/2001	254	District	Concert Band	Lincoln HS Concert Band 1	57	Superior
3/10/2001	254	District	Concert Band	Lincoln HS Concert Band 2	61	Superior
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Lincoln High School	73	
5/3/2001	328	State	Concert Band	Lincoln HS Concert Band 1	57	Superior
5/3/2001	328	State	Concert Band	Lincoln HS Concert Band 2	61	Excellent
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Lincoln HS Men's Chorale	21	Superior
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Lincoln HS Continential Singers	58	Superior
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Lincoln HS Women's Chorale	26	Superior
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Lincoln High School	69	
				Band	Total: 604	
				Chorus	Total: 451	
				SCHOOL TO	OTAL: 1055	

School 3	70023	School	Name: M	aclay So	chool					
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organiza	ation F	Performing	g Organization		# c	of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/9/2001	230	District	Chorus S&E	E N	Maclay	School			20	
2/9/2001	230	District	Chorus S&E	E N	Maclay	Lower School			7	
2/13/2001	311	District	Band S&E	ſ	Maclay	Upper School			31	
2/13/2001	311	District	Band S&E	ſ	Maclay	Lower School			59	
3/2/2001	279	District	Chorus	ľ	Maclay	Upper School C	horus		24	Excellent
3/2/2001	279	District	Chorus	ſ	Maclay	Lower School C	horus		32	Excellent
3/10/2001	254	District	Concert Ba	nd M	Maclay	Lower Concert E	Band		43	Good
3/10/2001	254	District	Concert Ba	nd M	Maclay	Upper Concert E	Band		17	Excellent
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	ſ	Maclay	Upper School			4	
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	E N	Maclay	Upper School			20	
								Band Total:	154	
								Chorus Total:	103	
								SCHOOL TOTAL:	257	

School 37	70008	School	Name: North F	Iorida Christian School		
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	185	District	Marching Band	North Florida Christian School Marching Band	41	Excellent
2/13/2001	311	District	Band S&E	North Florida Christian School	57	
3/10/2001	254	District	Concert Band	North Florida Christian HS Concert Band	37	Superior
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	North Florida Christian School	12	
5/3/2001	328	State	Concert Band	North Florida Christian HS Concert Band	37	Superior
				Band Total	l: 184	
				SCHOOL TOTAL	.: 184	

School 3	70291	Schoo	I Name: R. Fran	nk Nims Middle School	Population:	662
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/9/2001	230	District	Chorus S&E	R. Frank Nims Middle School	17	
2/13/2001	311	District	Band S&E	R. Frank Nims Middle School	6	
3/2/2001	279	District	Chorus	R. Frank Nims MS 7th/8th Grade Chorus	34	Excellent
3/10/2001	254	District	Concert Band	Nims MS Concert Band	39	Excellent
				Band To	otal: 45	
				Chorus To	otal: 51	
				SCHOOL TOT	TAL: 96	
School 3	71151	Schoo	I Name: Swift C	Creek Middle School	Population:	869
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/9/2001	230	District	Chorus S&E	Swift Creek Middle School	204	
2/13/2001	311	District	Band S&E	Swift Creek Middle School	84	
3/2/2001	279	District	Chorus	Swift Creek MS 7th/8th Grade Chorus	120	Superior
3/10/2001	254	District	Concert Band	Swift Creek MS Concert Band	63	Excellent
				Band To	otal: 147	
				Chorus To	otal: 324	
				SCHOOL TOT	TAL: 471	
LEON COUN		ALS		Band To	otal: 3003	
				Chorus To	otal: 2712	
				COUNTY TOT	ΓAL: 5715	

# LEVY

School 3	80051	School	Name: Chiefla	and High School	Popula	ation:	499
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of P	articipants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	186	District	Marching Band	Chiefland High School Marching Ban	nd	46	Excellent
2/17/2001	192	District	Band S&E	Chiefland High School		6	
3/10/2001	255	District	Concert Band	Chiefland High School Concert Band	1	30	Fair
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Chiefland High School		1	
				C C	Band Total:	83	
				SC	HOOL TOTAL:	83	
School 3	80091	School	Name: Willisto	on High School	Popula	ation:	641
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of P	articipanta	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	186		i jpo oi oigainzailon		# 011	articipants	
	100	District	Marching Band	Williston High School Marching Band		anicipants 123	Superior
2/17/2001	192	District District					Superior
2/17/2001 3/10/2001			Marching Band	Williston High School Marching Band		123	Superior Excellent
	192	District	Marching Band Band S&E	Williston High School Marching Band Williston High School		123 32	
	192	District	Marching Band Band S&E	Williston High School Marching Band Williston High School Williston HS Concert Band	1	123 32 97	
	192 255	District District	Marching Band Band S&E	Williston High School Marching Band Williston High School Williston HS Concert Band	Band Total:	123 32 97 <b>252</b>	

# MADISON

School 4	00011	Schoo	Name:	Madison	County High School	<b>Population:</b>	945
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org	anization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	185	District	Marching	g Band	Madison County High School Marching Band	57	Excellent
2/13/2001	311	District	Band S&	kΕ	Madison County High School	57	
3/10/2001	254	District	Concert	Band	Madison County. HS Concert Band	51	Excellent
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&	kΕ	Madison County High School	2	
					Band	Total: 167	
					SCHOOL TO	OTAL: 167	
MADISON C	OUNTY -	TOTALS			Band	Total: 167	
					COUNTY TO	OTAL: 167	

### MANATEE

School 410072	School	Name: Baysho	re High School	Population:	1649
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
10/28/2000 158	District	Marching Band	Bayshore HS Marching Band	115	Superior
2/16/2001 209	District	Jazz Band	Bayshore HS Jazz Band	24	Excellent
2/17/2001 196	District	Band S&E	Bayshore High School	11	
2/24/2001 277	District	Orchestra	Bayshore HS Orchestra	40	Superior
3/10/2001 266	District	Concert Band	Bayshore HS Concert Band	60	Good
4/2/2001 350	State	Orchestra S&E	Bayshore High School	10	
4/26/2001 333	State	Orchestra	Bayshore HS Advanced Orchestra	39	Excellent
				d Total: 210	
			Orchestr	a Total: 89	
			SCHOOL	TOTAL: 299	

School 410652	School Na	ame: Braden	River Middle School	Population:	1000
Assessment Date ID	District/State T	ype of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001 240	District 0	Chorus S&E	Braden River Middle School	12	
2/17/2001 196	District E	Band S&E	Braden River Middle School	6	
3/3/2001 292	District C	Chorus	Braden River MS 8th Grade Chorus	46	Superior
3/3/2001 292	District C	Chorus	Braden River MS 7th Grade Chorus	57	Superior
4/28/2001 306	District C	Concert Band	Braden River MS Concert Band	75	Superior
5/5/2001 343	District C	Drchestra	Braden River MS Orchestra	45	Superior
5/5/2001 344	District C	Drchestra S&E	Braden River Middle School	35	
				Band Total: 81	
			(	Chorus Total: 115	
			Orc	hestra Total: 80	
			SCH	OOL TOTAL: 276	

School 410711	Schoo	Name: Carlos	E. Haile Middle School	Populatio	n: 1074
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Particip	ants Overall Assessment
2/16/2001 209	District	Jazz Band	Haile MS Jazz Band		19 Excellent
2/17/2001 196	District	Band S&E	Carlos E. Haile Middle School		25
4/28/2001 306	District	Concert Band	Haile MS Concert Band 1		95 Superior
4/28/2001 306	District	Concert Band	Haile MS Concert Band 2	1	21 Excellent
5/5/2001 343	District	Orchestra	Haile MS Orchestra		43 Good
5/5/2001 344	District	Orchestra S&E	Carlos E. Haile Middle School		13
				Band Total: 2	260
				Orchestra Total:	56
				SCHOOL TOTAL: 3	516

School 4	19104	School	Name: Electa	Lee Magnet Middle School			
Assessment Date		District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Particip		Overall Assessment
2/16/2001	209	District	Jazz Band	Electa Lee Magnet MS Jazz Band		25	Excellent
2/17/2001	196	District	Band S&E	Electa Lee Magnet Middle School		35	
3/3/2001	292	District	Chorus	Electa Lee Magnet MS Concert Chorus		50	Superior
4/28/2001	306	District	Concert Band	Electa Lee Magnet Middle School		26	Superior
5/5/2001	343	District	Orchestra	Electa Lee Magnet MS Orchestra 1		10	Superior
5/5/2001	343	District	Orchestra	Electa Lee Magnet MS Orchestra 2		10	Excellent
5/5/2001	344	District	Orchestra S&E	Electa Lee Magnet Middle School		10	
				I	Band Total:	86	
				Ch	orus Total:	50	
				Orch	estra Total:	30	
				SCHO	OL TOTAL: 1	66	
School 4	10721	School	Name: Lakew	ood Ranch Senior High School	Populatio	n:	1877
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Particip	ants	Overall Assessment
10/28/2000	158	District	Marching Band	Lakewood Ranch SHS Marching Band	1	86	Superior
2/16/2001	209	District	Jazz Band	Lakewood Ranch SHS Jazz Band 1		30	Superior
2/16/2001	209	District	Jazz Band	Lakewood Ranch SHS Jazz Band 2		17	Excellent
2/17/2001	196	District	Band S&E	Lakewood Ranch Senior High School		58	
2/24/2001	277	District	Orchestra	Lakewood Ranch SHS String Orchestra	l	22	Superior
2/24/2001	277	District	Orchestra	Lakewood Ranch SHS Orchestra		45	Excellent
3/3/2001	292	District	Chorus	Lakewood Ranch SHS Singers		19	Superior
3/10/2001	266	District	Concert Band	Lakewood Ranch SHS Concert Band 1		66	Superior
3/10/2001	266	District	Concert Band	Lakewood Ranch SHS Concert Band 2		58	Excellent
3/10/2001	266	District	Concert Band	Lakewood Ranch SHS Concert Band 3		53	Excellent
4/2/2001	350	State	Orchestra S&E	Lakewood Ranch Senior High School		30	
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Lakewood Ranch Senior High School		30	
4/11/2001	336	State	Jazz Band	Lakewood Ranch SHS Jazz Band		17	Excellent
4/26/2001	333	State	Orchestra	Lakewood Ranch SHS String Orchestra	l	22	Excellent
4/26/2001	333	State	Orchestra	Lakewood Ranch SHS Orchestra		26	Excellent
5/3/2001	329	State	Concert Band	Lakewood Ranch SHS Concert Band		65	Excellent

Band Total: **Chorus Total: Orchestra Total:** SCHOOL TOTAL: 744

> Population: 880 # of Participants Overall Assessment

580

19

145

ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of I	Participants	Overall Assessment
196	District	Band S&E	Louise R. Johnson Middle School		8	
306	District	Concert Band	Louise R. Johnson MS Concert Band		47	Excellent
				Band Total:	55	
			SCH	OOL TOTAL:	55	

School Name: Louise R. Johnson Middle School

School 410691

Assessment Date ID

2/17/2001

4/28/2001

Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization		Participants	Overall Assessmen
School 4	10611	Schoo	I Name: Martha	B. King Middle School	Popul	ation:	1144
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	33	
					Orchestra Total:	33	
5/5/2001	344	District	Orchestra S&E	Manatee School of the Arts		6	
5/5/2001	343	District	Orchestra	Manatee SOTA Orchestra		27	Excellent
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
School 4	12104	Schoo	I Name: Manate	ee School of the Arts	Popul	ation:	421
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	949	
					Orchestra Total:	180	
					Chorus Total:	229	
0,0,2001	500	0.0.0	Shordo Ode		Band Total:	540	
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Manatee High School		19	0000
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Manatee HS Singers		65	Good
5/3/2001	329	State	Concert Band	Manatee HS Concert Band		66	Excellent
4/26/2001	333	State	Orchestra	Manatee HS Sinfonietta		35	Excellent
4/26/2001	333	State	Orchestra	Manatee HS Sinfonia		36	Superior
4/11/2001	336	State	Jazz Band	Manatee HS Jazz Band		24	Excellent
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Manatee High School		37	
4/2/2001	350	State	Orchestra S&E	Manatee High School		9	
3/10/2001	266	District	Concert Band	Manatee HS Concert Band 2		73	Excellent
3/10/2001	266	District	Concert Band	Manatee HS Concert Band 1		66	Superior
3/3/2001	292	District	Chorus	Manatee HS Women's Chorale		63	Excellent
3/3/2001	292	District	Chorus	Manatee HS Singers		58	Superior
2/24/2001 2/24/2001	277	District District	Orchestra Orchestra	Manatee HS Orchestra		34 16	Superior Excellent
2/24/2001 2/24/2001	277 277	District	Orchestra	Manatee HS Sinfonia Manatee HS Sinfonietta		36 34	Superior
2/24/2001	277	District	Orchestra	Manatee HS Intermediate Orches	Sira	14	Excellent
2/17/2001	196	District	Band S&E	Manatee High School	- 1	46	
2/16/2001	209	District	Jazz Band	Manatee HS Jazz Band 2		20	Excellent
2/16/2001	209	District	Jazz Band	Manatee HS Jazz Band 1		24	Superior
2/10/2001	240	District	Chorus S&E	Manatee High School		24	
10/28/2000	158	District	Marching Band	Manatee HS Marching Band		184	Superior
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
School 4	10181			ee High School	Popul	ation:	2201

3/3/2001	292	District	Chorus	Martha B. King MS Advanced Chorus	38	Superior
3/3/2001	292	District	Chorus	Martha B. King MS Intermediate Chorus	71	Superior
5/5/2001	343	District	Orchestra	Martha B. King MS Orchestra	45	Superior
5/5/2001	344	District	Orchestra S&E	Martha B. King Middle School	1	
				Chorus Total:	109	
				Orchestra Total:	46	

Orchestra Total:	46
SCHOOL TOTAL:	155

School 4	10351	School	Name: Palmette	o High School	Population	: 1392
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participan	ts Overall Assessment
10/28/2000	158	District	Marching Band	Palmetto HS Marching Band	4	8 Superior
2/16/2001	209	District	Jazz Band	Palmetto HS Jazz Band	1	9 Superior
2/24/2001	277	District	Orchestra	Palmetto HS Strings	2	8 Superior
2/24/2001	277	District	Orchestra	Palmetto HS Chamber Orchestra	a 2	8 Excellent
3/3/2001	292	District	Chorus	Palmetto HS Concert Chorus	3	1 Good
3/10/2001	266	District	Concert Band	Palmetto High School	5	5 Good
4/2/2001	350	State	Orchestra S&E	Palmetto High School	1	3
4/26/2001	333	State	Orchestra	Palmetto HS Orchestra	2	8 Excellent
4/26/2001	333	State	Orchestra	Palmetto HS Chamber Orchestra	a 3	0 Excellent
					Band Total: 12	2
					Chorus Total: 3	1
					Orchestra Total: 12	7
					SCHOOL TOTAL: 28	0

School 410431	I School Name: Southea		st High School	Population:	1459	
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment	
10/28/2000 158	District	Marching Band	Southeast HS Marching Band	88	Excellent	
2/16/2001 209	District .	Jazz Band	Southeast HS Jazz Band	20	Excellent	
2/17/2001 196	District	Band S&E	Southeast High School	33		
2/24/2001 277	District	Orchestra	Southeast HS Orchestra	34	Excellent	
3/3/2001 292	District	Chorus	Southeast HS Singers	40	CO	
3/10/2001 266	District	Concert Band	Southeast HS Concert Band 1	52	Superior	
3/10/2001 266	District	Concert Band	Southeast HS Concert Band 2	40	CO	
4/2/2001 350	State	Orchestra S&E	Southeast High School	25		
4/11/2001 335	State	Band S&E	Southeast High School	19		
4/26/2001 333	State	Orchestra	Southeast HS Orchestra	34	Good	
5/3/2001 329	State	Concert Band	Southeast HS Concert Band	47	Superior	
				Band Total: 299		
				Chorus Total: 40		
				Orchestra Total: 93		
				SCHOOL TOTAL: 432		

School 4	10581	Schoo	I Name: W. D. S	Sugg Middle School	Popul	ation:	915
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001	196	District	Band S&E	W. D. Sugg Middle School		1	
3/3/2001	292	District	Chorus	W. D. Sugg MS Advanced Chorus		31	Excellent
4/28/2001	306	District	Concert Band	W. D. Sugg MS Concert Band 1		53	CO
4/28/2001	306	District	Concert Band	W. D. Sugg MS Concert Band 2		73	Good
5/5/2001	343	District	Orchestra	W. D. Sugg MS Orchestra		15	Excellent
5/5/2001	344	District	Orchestra S&E	W. D. Sugg Middle School		16	
					Band Total:	127	
					Chorus Total:	31	
					Orchestra Total:	31	
				S	SCHOOL TOTAL:	189	
MANATEE O	OUNTY	TOTALS			Band Total:	2360	
					Chorus Total:	624	
					Orchestra Total:	910	
				(	COUNTY TOTAL:	3894	

### MARION

School 4	20661	Schoo	I Name: Bellev	view High School	Populat	ion:	1971
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Part	icipants	Overall Assessment
11/11/2000	189	District	Marching Band	Belleview HS Marching Band		68	Excellent
2/3/2001	232	District	Chorus S&E	Belleview High School		76	
2/16/2001	247	District	Jazz Band	Belleview HS Jazz Band		21	Excellent
2/17/2001	200	District	Band S&E	Belleview High School		53	
2/17/2001	337	District	Orchestra S&E	Belleview High School		20	
3/9/2001	280	District	Chorus	Belleview HS Concert Chorus		87	Superior
3/10/2001	275	District	Concert Band	Belleview HS Concert Band		59	Excellent
3/17/2001	331	District	Orchestra	Belleview HS Orchestra		20	Excellent
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Belleview High School		2	
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Belleview HS Concert Chorus		75	Good
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	Belleview High School		21	
					Band Total:	203	
				(	Chorus Total:	259	
				Orc	chestra Total:	40	
				SCH	IOOL TOTAL:	502	
School 4	20631	Schoo	I Name: Bellev	view Middle School (Marion)	Populat	ion:	1315
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Part	icipants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001	200	District	Band S&E	Belleview Middle School (Marion)		32	
3/17/2001	276	District	Concert Band	Belleview MS (Marion) Concert Band	1	34	Good
3/17/2001	276	District	Concert Band	Belleview MS (Marion) Concert Band	2	27	Good
					Band Total:	93	
				SCH	IOOL TOTAL:	93	
School 4	20521	Schoo	I Name: Dunn	ellon High School	Populat	ion:	1330

School 420521		School Name: Dunnelion Figh School			Population:		1330
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Par	ticipants	Overall Assessment
11/11/2000	189	District	Marching Band	Dunnellon High School Marching	Band	29	Good
2/3/2001	232	District	Chorus S&E	Dunnellon High School		4	
2/16/2001	247	District	Jazz Band	Dunnellon HS Jazz Band		13	Excellent
2/17/2001	200	District	Band S&E	Dunnellon High School		63	
3/9/2001	280	District	Chorus	Dunnellon HS Women's Chorus		33	Excellent
3/9/2001	280	District	Chorus	Dunnellon HS Mixed Chorus		29	Good
3/10/2001	275	District	Concert Band	Dunnellon HS Concert Band		28	Excellent
					Band Total:	133	
					Chorus Total:	66	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	199	

School 42	20172	School	Name: Dunnell	on Middle School	Populatio	on:	1037
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partic	pants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001	200	District	Band S&E	Dunnellon Middle School		56	
3/17/2001	276	District	Concert Band	Dunnellon MS Concert Band		50	Good
					Band Total:	106	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	106	

School 4				ssembly Christian School &		Dortininanto	
Assessment Date 2/17/2001	ір 200	District/State	Type of Organization Band S&E	Performing Organization First Assembly Christian School		Participants	Overall Assessmer
2/17/2001	200	DISTICT	Danu Sae	First Assembly Christian School	Band Total:	9 9	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	9	
		•					(070
	20351			High School	•	ation:	
Assessment Date	ID 100	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of F	Participants	
11/11/2000	189	District	Marching Band	Forest HS Marching Band		63	Superior
2/3/2001	232	District	Chorus S&E	Forest High School		49	
2/17/2001	200	District	Band S&E	Forest High School		32	Qaad
3/9/2001	280	District	Chorus	Forest HS Mixed Chorus		37	Good
3/9/2001	280	District	Chorus	Forest HS Women's Chorus		27	Good
3/10/2001	275	District	Concert Band	Forest HS Concert Band		50	Excellent
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Forest High School		3	
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	Forest High School		11	
					Band Total:	148	
					Chorus Total:	124	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	272	
School 4	20221	Schoo	I Name: Ft. Kin	g Middle School	Popula	ation:	811
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of F	Participants	Overall Assessmen
2/17/2001	200	District	Band S&E	Ft. King Middle School		31	
3/17/2001	276	District	Concert Band	Ft. King MS Concert Band		50	Excellent
					Band Total:	81	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	81	
School 4	20531	Schoo	Name: Ft. Mc	Coy School	Popula	ation:	1276
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	<ul> <li>Performing Organization</li> </ul>	•	Participants	Overall Assessmen
2/17/2001	200	District	Band S&E	Ft. McCoy School		3	
3/17/2001	276	District	Concert Band	Ft. McCoy MS Concert Band		34	Good
				, <u> </u>	Band Total:	37	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	37	
School 4	20051	Schoo	I Name: Howar	d Middle School (Marion)	Popul	ation:	1250
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	•	Participants	
2/17/2001	200	District	Band S&E	Howard Middle School (Marion)	<i>n</i> 011	2	
3/9/2001	280	District	Chorus	Howard MS (Marion) Concert Ch	orus	58	Fair
3/17/2001	276	District	Concert Band	Howard MS (Marion) Concert Ba		85	Superior
5/17/2001	210	District	Concert Dana	Howard MO (Marion) Concert Da	Band Total:	87	Oupendi
					Chorus Total:	58	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	50 145	
					SCHOOL TOTAL.	145	
	20501			Veir High School	•	ation:	
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization		Participants	Overall Assessmer
11/11/2000	189	District	Marching Band	Lake Weir High School Marching	Band	61	Superior
2/16/2001	247	District	Jazz Band	Lake Weir HS Jazz Band		10	Superior
2/17/2001	200	District	Band S&E	Lake Weir High School		46	
3/10/2001	275	District	Concert Band	Lake Weir HS Concert Band		38	Good
					Band Total:	155	
					Dana Total.	100	

School 420	)281	School Nam	e: Lake V	Weir Middle School	Popul	ation:	1337
Assessment Date	ID	District/State Type	of Organization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001 2	200	District Ban	d S&E	Lake Weir Middle School		20	
3/17/2001 2	276	District Con	cert Band	Lake Weir MS Concert Band		48	Superior
					Band Total:	68	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	68	
School 420	0331	School Nam	e: North	Marion High School	Popul	ation:	1539
Assessment Date	ID	District/State Type	of Organization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000 1	86	District Mar	ching Band	North MarionHS Marching Band		73	Excellent
2/17/2001 1	192	District Ban	d S&E	North Marion High School		65	
2/17/2001 2	204	District Jazz	z Band	North Marion HS Jazz Band		21	Excellent
3/10/2001 2	255	District Con	cert Band	North Marion HS Concert Band		49	Good
					Band Total:	208	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	208	
School 420	0491	School Nam	e: North	Marion Middle School	Popul	ation:	927
Assessment Date	ID	District/State Type	of Organization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/3/2001 2	232	District Cho	rus S&E	North Marion Middle School		35	
3/9/2001 2	280	District Cho	rus	North Marion MS Concert Choru	IS	36	Excellent
					Chorus Total:	71	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	71	
School 420	0461	School Nam	e: Vangu	ard High School	Popul	ation:	1811
Assessment Date	ID	District/State Type	of Organization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
11/11/2000 1	89	District Mar	ching Band	Vanguard High School Marching	g Band	54	Excellent
2/16/2001 2	247	District Jazz	z Band	Vanguard HS Jazz Band		17	Excellent
2/17/2001 2	200	District Ban	d S&E	Vanguard High School		56	
3/10/2001 2	275	District Con	cert Band	Vanguard HS Concert Band		38	Excellent
4/11/2001 3	335	State Ban	d S&E	Vanguard High School		3	
					Band Total:	168	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	168	
School 420	0701	School Nam	e: West I	Port Middle/High School	Popul	ation:	365
	ID	District/State Type	of Organization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
Assessment Date I	200	District Ban	d S&E	West Port Middle/High School		54	
					Band Total:	54	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	54	
	NTY TC	TALS			SCHOOL TOTAL: Band Total:	54 1550	
2/17/2001 2	NTY TC	TALS					
2/17/2001 2	NTY TC	TALS			Band Total:	1550	

## MARTIN

School 4	30321	School	I Name: Hidden	o Oaks Middle School	Population:	1417
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	s Overall Assessment
2/3/2001	198	District	Band S&E	Hidden Oaks Middle School	77	
3/17/2001	269	District	Concert Band	Hidden Oaks MS Concert Band 1	73	3 Superior
3/17/2001	269	District	Concert Band	Hidden Oaks MS Concert Band 2	57	
3/17/2001	269	District	Concert Band	Hidden Oaks MS Concert Band 3	63	3 Good
				Band	Total: 270	)
				SCHOOL TO	OTAL: 270	)
School 4	30221	School	Name: Indiant	own Middle School	Population:	453
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	s Overall Assessment
2/3/2001	198	District	Band S&E	Indiantown Middle School	52	2
2/17/2001	319	District	Chorus S&E	Indiantown Middle School	33	3
3/17/2001	269	District	Concert Band	Indiantown MS Concert Band	59	) Good
3/23/2001	297	District	Chorus	Indiantown MS Thunderbird Concert Chorus	17	7 Good
				Band	Total: 111	l
				Chorus	Total: 50	)
				SCHOOL TO	OTAL: 161	l
School 4	30031	School	Name: Martin	County High School	Population:	2462
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	<ul> <li># of Participants</li> </ul>	
11/4/2000	183	District	Marching Band	Martin County HS Marching Band	173	3 Superior
2/3/2001	198	District	Band S&E	Martin County High School	161	
2/17/2001	319	District	Chorus S&E	Martin County High School	108	3
3/3/2001	270	District	Concert Band	Martin County HS Symphonic Winds	59	9 Superior
3/3/2001	270	District	Concert Band	Martin County HS Concert Band	77	Z Excellent
	297	District			77	LYCENELL
3/23/2001		District	Chorus	Martin County HS Combined Choir	115	
	297	District	Chorus Chorus	Martin County HS Combined Choir Martin County HS Opus Chorus		5 Superior
3/23/2001				•	115	5 Superior 6 Superior
3/23/2001 3/23/2001	297	District	Chorus	Martin County HS Opus Chorus	115 66 46	5 Superior 6 Superior 6 Superior
3/23/2001 3/23/2001 3/23/2001	297 297	District District	Chorus Chorus	Martin County HS Opus Chorus Martin County HS Opus Ladies' Chorus	115 66 46	5 Superior 6 Superior 6 Superior 7 Superior
3/23/2001 3/23/2001 3/23/2001 3/23/2001	297 297 297	District District District	Chorus Chorus Chorus	Martin County HS Opus Chorus Martin County HS Opus Ladies' Chorus Martin County HS Combined Women Concer	115 66 46 t Chorus 87	5 Superior 6 Superior 7 Superior 7 Superior 9 Superior
3/23/2001 3/23/2001 3/23/2001 3/23/2001 5/3/2001	297 297 297 297	District District District District	Chorus Chorus Chorus Chorus	Martin County HS Opus Chorus Martin County HS Opus Ladies' Chorus Martin County HS Combined Women Concer Martin County HS Men's Concert Chorus	115 66 46 t Chorus 87 20	<ul> <li>Superior</li> <li>Superior</li> <li>Superior</li> <li>Superior</li> <li>Superior</li> <li>Superior</li> <li>Superior</li> </ul>
3/23/2001 3/23/2001 3/23/2001 3/23/2001 5/3/2001 5/3/2001	297 297 297 297 329	District District District District State	Chorus Chorus Chorus Chorus Concert Band	Martin County HS Opus Chorus Martin County HS Opus Ladies' Chorus Martin County HS Combined Women Concer Martin County HS Men's Concert Chorus Martin County HS Concert Band	115 66 46 t Chorus 87 20 58 67	<ul> <li>Superior</li> </ul>
3/23/2001 3/23/2001 3/23/2001 3/23/2001 5/3/2001 5/5/2001 5/5/2001	297 297 297 297 329 355	District District District District State State	Chorus Chorus Chorus Chorus Concert Band Chorus	Martin County HS Opus Chorus Martin County HS Opus Ladies' Chorus Martin County HS Combined Women Concer Martin County HS Men's Concert Chorus Martin County HS Concert Band Martin County HS Opus 2001 Chorale	115 66 46 t Chorus 87 20 58 67	<ul> <li>Superior</li> </ul>
3/23/2001 3/23/2001 3/23/2001 3/23/2001 5/3/2001 5/5/2001 5/5/2001 5/5/2001	297 297 297 329 355 355	District District District District State State State	Chorus Chorus Chorus Chorus Concert Band Chorus Chorus	Martin County HS Opus Chorus Martin County HS Opus Ladies' Chorus Martin County HS Combined Women Concer Martin County HS Men's Concert Chorus Martin County HS Concert Band Martin County HS Opus 2001 Chorale Martin County HS Opus 2001 Ladies' Chorus	115 66 40 t Chorus 87 20 58 67 48	<ul> <li>Superior</li> </ul>
3/23/2001 3/23/2001 3/23/2001 5/3/2001 5/3/2001 5/5/2001 5/5/2001 5/5/2001 5/5/2001	297 297 297 329 355 355 355	District District District State State State State State	Chorus Chorus Chorus Chorus Concert Band Chorus Chorus Chorus	Martin County HS Opus Chorus Martin County HS Opus Ladies' Chorus Martin County HS Combined Women Concer Martin County HS Men's Concert Chorus Martin County HS Concert Band Martin County HS Opus 2001 Chorale Martin County HS Opus 2001 Ladies' Chorus Martin County HS Combined Choir	115 66 40 t Chorus 87 20 58 67 46 118	<ul> <li>Superior</li> </ul>
3/23/2001 3/23/2001 3/23/2001 3/23/2001 5/3/2001 5/5/2001 5/5/2001 5/5/2001 5/5/2001	297 297 297 329 355 355 355 355	District District District State State State State State State	Chorus Chorus Chorus Chorus Concert Band Chorus Chorus Chorus Chorus	Martin County HS Opus Chorus Martin County HS Opus Ladies' Chorus Martin County HS Combined Women Concer Martin County HS Men's Concert Chorus Martin County HS Opus 2001 Chorale Martin County HS Opus 2001 Ladies' Chorus Martin County HS Opus 2001 Ladies' Chorus Martin County HS Opus 2001 Ladies' Chorus Martin County HS Opus 2001 Ladies' Chorus	115 66 46 t Chorus 87 20 58 67 46 118 19	<ul> <li>Superior</li> </ul>
3/23/2001 3/23/2001 3/23/2001 3/23/2001 5/3/2001 5/5/2001 5/5/2001 5/5/2001 5/5/2001	297 297 297 329 355 355 355 355 355 355	District District District State State State State State State State State	Chorus Chorus Chorus Chorus Concert Band Chorus Chorus Chorus Chorus Chorus Chorus	Martin County HS Opus Chorus Martin County HS Opus Ladies' Chorus Martin County HS Combined Women Concer Martin County HS Men's Concert Chorus Martin County HS Concert Band Martin County HS Opus 2001 Chorale Martin County HS Opus 2001 Ladies' Chorus Martin County HS Combined Choir Martin County HS Men's Choir Martin County HS Combined Ladies' Chorus	115 66 46 10 Chorus 87 20 58 67 46 118 19 88 13	<ul> <li>Superior</li> </ul>
3/23/2001 3/23/2001 3/23/2001 3/23/2001 5/3/2001 5/5/2001 5/5/2001 5/5/2001 5/5/2001 5/5/2001 5/5/2001	297 297 297 329 355 355 355 355 355 355	District District District State State State State State State State State	Chorus Chorus Chorus Chorus Concert Band Chorus Chorus Chorus Chorus Chorus Chorus	Martin County HS Opus Chorus Martin County HS Opus Ladies' Chorus Martin County HS Combined Women Concer Martin County HS Men's Concert Chorus Martin County HS Opus 2001 Chorale Martin County HS Opus 2001 Ladies' Chorus Martin County HS Opus 2001 Ladies' Chorus Martin County HS Combined Choir Martin County HS Men's Choir Martin County HS Combined Ladies' Chorus Martin County HS Combined Ladies' Chorus Martin County High School	115 66 46 10 10 58 67 46 118 19 88 13 13 <b>Total: 528</b>	<ul> <li>Superior</li> </ul>

School 4	30081	School	Name:	Murra	y Middle School	Popul	ation:	930
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Orga	anization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/3/2001	198	District	Band S&	E	Murray Middle School		61	
2/17/2001	319	District	Chorus S	S&E	Murray Middle School		64	
3/17/2001	269	District	Concert	Band	Murray MS Concert Band 1		60	Superior
3/17/2001	269	District	Concert	Band	Murray MS Concert Band 2		60	Good
3/17/2001	269	District	Concert	Band	Murray MS Concert Band 3		34	Excellent
3/23/2001	297	District	Chorus		Murray MS Concert Choir		38	Superior
3/23/2001	297	District	Chorus		Murray MS Treble Chorus		36	Superior
						Band Total:	215	
						Chorus Total:	138	
						SCHOOL TOTAL:	353	
School 4	30009	School	Name:	Saint	Joseph School			
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Orga	anization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/3/2001	198	District	Band S&	ε	Saint Joseph School		148	
3/17/2001	269	District	Concert	Band	Saint Joseph School Concert	t Band	73	Superior
						Band Total:	221	
						SCHOOL TOTAL:	221	
School 4	30241	School	Name:	South	Fork High School	Popu	ation:	1941
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Orga	anization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	
11/4/2000	183	District	Marching	g Band	South Fork HS Marching Ban	d	145	Excellent
2/2/2001	211	District	Jazz Bar	nd	South Fork HS Jazz Band		18	Excellent
2/3/2001	198	District	Band S&	E	South Fork High School		70	
2/17/2001	319	District	Chorus S	S&E	South Fork High School		53	
3/3/2001	270	District	Concert	Band	South Fork HS Concert Band	1	43	Excellent
3/3/2001	270	District	Concert	Band	South Fork HS Concert Band	2	78	Good
3/23/2001	297	District	Chorus		South Fork HS Showcase Am	bassadors	24	Excellent
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&	ε	South Fork High School		3	
						Band Total:	357	
						Chorus Total:	77	
						SCHOOL TOTAL:	434	
School 4	30021	School	Name:	Stuart	Middle School	Popul	ation:	1050
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Orga	anization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/2/2001	211	District	Jazz Bar	nd	Stuart MS Jazz Band		17	Superior
2/3/2001	198	District	Band S&	E	Stuart Middle School		97	
3/17/2001	269	District	Concert	Band	Stuart MS Concert Band		54	Excellent
3/17/2001	269	District	Concert	Band	Stuart MS Symphonic Band		39	Superior
						Band Total:	207	
						SCHOOL TOTAL:	207	
MARTIN CO	<b>UNTY Τ</b>	DTALS				Band Total:	1909	
						Chorus Total:	1058	
						COUNTY TOTAL:	2967	

# **MIAMI-DADE**

School 1	37011	School	Name:	Americ	an Senior High School	Рор	ulation:	2795
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org	ganization	Performing Organization	-	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/11/2000	187	District	Marchin	g Band	American SHS Marching Band		79	Excellent
2/17/2001	241	District	Chorus	S&E	American Senior High School		38	
2/24/2001	224	District	Band S&	&E	American Senior High School		30	
3/1/2001	302	District	Chorus		American SHS Voices		36	Excellent
3/10/2001	273	District	Concert	Band	American SHS Concert Band		39	Fair
						Band Total:	148	
						Chorus Total:	74	
					S	CHOOL TOTAL:	222	
School 1	36021	School	Name:	Arvida	Middle School	Рор	oulation:	1818
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org	ganization	Performing Organization	-	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/3/2001	332	District	Orchest		Arvida Middle School		2	
2/17/2001	241	District	Chorus		Arvida Middle School		36	
2/28/2001	349	District	Orchest		Arvida MS Orchestra		14	
3/3/2001	225	District	Band S&		Arvida Middle School		61	
3/3/2001	219	District	Jazz Ba		Arvida MS Jazz Band		17	Excellent
3/23/2001	308	District	Concert		Arvida MS Concert Band		44	
3/28/2001	303	District	Chorus	Dana	Arvida MS Concert Chorus		41	Superior
0,20,2001	000	Diotriot	enerae			Band Total:		•
						Chorus Total:		
					(	Orchestra Total:		
						CHOOL TOTAL:		
School 1	37751	School	Name:	Barbara	a Goleman Senior High Schoo	ol Pop	oulation:	4548
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org	ganization	Performing Organization	1	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/11/2000	187	District	Marchin	g Band	Barbara Goleman SHS Marching B	land	91	Superior
2/17/2001	241	District	Chorus	S&E	Barbara Goleman Senior High Sch	ool	15	
2/24/2001	224	District	Band S&	&E	Barbara Goleman Senior High Sch	ool	113	
2/24/2001	218	District	Jazz Ba	ind	Barbara Goleman SHS Jazz Band		23	Excellent
3/1/2001	302	District	Chorus		Barbara Goleman SHS Singers		24	Excellent
3/10/2001	273	District	Concert	Band	Barbara Goleman SHS Concert Ba	nd 1	55	Superior
3/10/2001	273	District	Concert	Band	Barbara Goleman SHS Concert Ba	nd 2	44	Excellent
5/3/2001	329	State	Concert	Band	Barbara Goleman SHS Concert Ba	nd	47	Excellent
						Band Total:	373	
						Chorus Total:		
					S	CHOOL TOTAL:		
School 1	37791	School	Name:	Booker	T. Washington Senior High S	chool Pop	oulation:	1341
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org		Performing Organization		# of Participants	
11/11/2000	187	District	Marchin		Booker T. Washington HS Marching		55	
2/24/2001	224	District	Band S&	-	Booker T. Washington High School	-	11	
3/10/2001	273	District	Concert		Booker T. Washington HS Concert		31	Good
						Band Total:		
						Bana rotan	51	

SCHOOL TOTAL:

97

School 13	6031	School	Name:	Browns	ville Middle School	Po	opulation:	1439
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org	anization	Performing Organization		# of Participants	Overall Assessment
3/23/2001	308	District	Concert	Band	Brownsville MS Concert Band		36	NS
						Band Tota		
						SCHOOL TOTA	L: 36	
School 13	6061	School	Name:	Campbe	II Drive Middle School	Po	opulation:	1451
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org	anization	Performing Organization		# of Participants	Overall Assessment
3/3/2001	225	District	Band S8	kΕ	Campbell Drive Middle School		10	
3/23/2001	308	District	Concert	Band	Campbell Drive MS Concert Ban	d	32	NS
						Band Tota	al: 42	
						SCHOOL TOTA	L: 42	
School 13	6081	School	Name:	Centenr	ial Middle School	Po	opulation:	1113
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org	anization	Performing Organization		<ul> <li># of Participants</li> </ul>	Overall Assessment
3/3/2001	225	District	Band S8	kΕ	Centennial Middle School		70	
3/23/2001	308	District	Concert	Band	Centennial MS Concert Band		40	Excellent
						Band Tota	al: 110	
					SCHOOL TOTA	L: 110		
School 13	6141	School	Name:	Charles	R. Drew Middle School	Po	opulation:	1394
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org	anization	Performing Organization		# of Participants	
3/3/2001	225	District	Band S8	kΕ	Charles R. Drew Middle School		34	
3/23/2001	308	District	Concert	Band	Charles R. Drew MS Concert Ba	nd	33	Good
3/28/2001	303	District	Chorus		Charles R. Drew MS Concert Ch	orus	48	Good
						Band Tota	al: 67	
						Chorus Tota	al: 48	
						SCHOOL TOTA	L: 115	
School 13	6091	School	Name:	Citrus G	rove Middle School	Po	opulation:	1573
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org	anization	Performing Organization		# of Participants	Overall Assessment
3/3/2001	225	District	Band S8	kΕ	Citrus Grove Middle School		22	
3/23/2001	308	District	Concert	Band	Citrus Grove MS Concert Band		44	NS
						Band Tota	al: 66	
						SCHOOL TOTA	L: 66	
School 13	37071	School	Name:	Coral Ga	ables Senior High School	Po	opulation:	3617
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org		Performing Organization		# of Participants	Overall Assessmen
11/11/2000	187	District	Marching	0	Coral Gables SHS Marching Bar	nd	92	Excellent
2/17/2001	241	District	Chorus S		Coral Gables Senior High Schoo		22	
2/24/2001	224	District	Band S8	kΕ	Coral Gables Senior High Schoo	I	90	
2/24/2001	218	District	Jazz Bai	nd	Coral Gables SHS Jazz Band		16	Good
3/1/2001	302	District	Chorus		Coral Gables SHS Women's Cha	amber Chorus	19	Superior
3/1/2001	302	District	Chorus		Coral Gables SHS Cavalier Sing	ers	35	Superior
	302	District	Chorus		Coral Gables SHS Beginning Wo	men's Chorus	43	Excellent
3/1/2001	002							
	273	District	Concert	Band	Coral Gables SHS Concert Band		52	Excellent

Coral Gable	es Senio	r High Scho	ol continued			
4/11/2001 5/5/2001	335 355	State State	Band S&E Chorus	Coral Gables Senior High School Coral Gables SHS Women's Chamber Singers	3 19	Superior
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Coral Gables SHS Women's Chamber Singers	34	Good
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Coral Gables Senior High School	5	
				Band Total:	291	
				Chorus Total:	177	
				SCHOOL TOTAL:	468	

School 1	37101	Schoo	Name: Coral F	Reef Senior High School	Population:	2674
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessmen
11/11/2000	187	District	Marching Band	Coral Reef SHS Marching Band	153	Superior
2/3/2001	332	District	Orchestra S&E	Coral Reef Senior High School	27	
2/17/2001	241	District	Chorus S&E	Coral Reef Senior High School	149	
2/24/2001	224	District	Band S&E	Coral Reef Senior High School	135	
2/28/2001	349	District	Orchestra	Coral Reef SHS Orchestra	39	Superior
2/28/2001	349	District	Orchestra	Coral Reef SHS Chamber Orchestra	21	Superior
3/1/2001	302	District	Chorus	Coral Reef SHS Women's Chorus	29	Superior
3/1/2001	302	District	Chorus	Coral Reef SHS Concert Chorus	51	Superior
3/1/2001	302	District	Chorus	Coral Reef SHS Elective Chorus	20	Excellent
3/1/2001	302	District	Chorus	Coral Reef SHS Men's Chorus	22	Superior
3/1/2001	302	District	Chorus	Coral Reef SHS Select Chorus	28	Superior
3/3/2001	219	District	Jazz Band	Coral Reef SHS Jazz Band	21	Superior
3/10/2001	273	District	Concert Band	Coral Reef SHS Concert Band 1	56	Superior
3/10/2001	273	District	Concert Band	Coral Reef SHS Concert Band 2	117	Superior
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Coral Reef Senior High School	44	
4/11/2001	336	State	Jazz Band	Coral Reef SHS Jazz Band	21	Excellent
4/26/2001	333	State	Orchestra	Coral Reef SHS Orchestra	62	Superior
4/26/2001	333	State	Orchestra	Coral Reef SHS Chamber Orchestra	21	
5/3/2001	329	State	Concert Band	Coral Reef SHS Concert Band 1	56	Superior
5/3/2001	329	State	Concert Band	Coral Reef SHS Concert Band 2	98	Superior
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Coral Reef SHS Men's Chorus	22	Superior
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Coral Reef SHS Select Chorus	28	Excellent
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Coral Reef SHS Women's Chorus	29	Superior
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Coral Reef SHS Concert Chorus	51	Superior
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Coral Reef Senior High School	78	
				Band	Total: 701	
				Chorus	Total: 507	
				Orchestra	Total: 170	
				SCHOOL T	OTAL: 1378	

School 1	36111	School	Name:	Cutler I	Ridge Middle School	Population	on:	1565
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org	anization	Performing Organization	# of Partic	ipants	Overall Assessment
3/3/2001	225	District	Band S&	λE	Cutler Ridge Middle School		83	
3/23/2001	308	District	Concert	Band	Cutler Ridge MS Concert Band		39	Excellent
						Band Total:	122	
						SCHOOL TOTAL:	122	

School 130072	School	Name: Dade C	hristian School		
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/24/2001 224	District	Band S&E	Dade Christian School (HS)	16	
3/10/2001 273	District	Concert Band	Dade Christian HS Concert Band	45	Excellent
3/23/2001 308	District	Concert Band	Dade Christian MS Concert Band	71	Superior
4/11/2001 335	State	Band S&E	Dade Christian School (HS)	4	
			Band Tota	l: 136	
			SCHOOL TOTAL	.: 136	

School 137141	School	Name: Dr. Mich	ael M. Krop Senior High School	Population:	3033
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/3/2001 332	District	Orchestra S&E	Dr. Michael M. Krop Senior High School	25	
2/17/2001 241	District	Chorus S&E	Dr. Michael M. Krop Senior High School	62	
2/24/2001 224	District	Band S&E	Dr. Michael M. Krop Senior High School	69	
2/24/2001 218	District	Jazz Band	Dr. Michael M. Krop SHS Jazz Band	15	Superior
2/28/2001 349	District	Orchestra	Dr. Michael M. Krop SHS Orchestra	46	Superior
3/1/2001 302	District	Chorus	Dr. Michael M. Krop SHS Lightning Treble Chor	us 32	Superior
3/1/2001 302	District	Chorus	Dr. Michael M. Krop SHS Starlight Singers	24	Excellent
3/10/2001 273	District	Concert Band	Dr. Michael M. Krop SHS Concert Band	48	CO
4/2/2001 350	State	Orchestra S&E	Dr. Michael M. Krop Senior High School	27	
4/11/2001 335	State	Band S&E	Dr. Michael M. Krop Senior High School	27	
4/11/2001 336	State	Jazz Band	Dr. Michael M. Krop SHS Jazz Band	19	Excellent
4/26/2001 333	State	Orchestra	Dr. Michael M. Krop SHS Lightning Orchestra	48	CO
			Band Te	otal: 178	
			Chorus Te	otal: 118	
			Orchestra To	otal: 146	
			SCHOOL TO	TAL: 442	

School 137781	School Nar	me: Felix Va	rela Senior High School	Population:	2109
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type	e of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/11/2000 187	District Ma	arching Band	Felix Varela SHS Marching Ban	d 75	CO
2/17/2001 241	District Ch	orus S&E	Felix Varela Senior High School	7	
2/24/2001 224	District Ba	ind S&E	Felix Varela Senior High School	23	
2/24/2001 218	District Jaz	zz Band	Felix Varela SHS Jazz Band	22	CO
3/1/2001 302	District Ch	orus	Felix Varela SHS Star Singers	26	Excellent
3/10/2001 273	District Co	ncert Band	Felix Varela SHS Concert Band	27	Fair
				Band Total: 147	
				Chorus Total: 33	
				SCHOOL TOTAL: 180	

School 1	30082	Schoo	Name: Florida	Christian School		
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001	241	District	Chorus S&E	Florida Christian School (MS)	22	
2/17/2001	241	District	Chorus S&E	Florida Christian School (HS)	74	
2/24/2001	224	District	Band S&E	Florida Christian School (HS)	18	
3/1/2001	302	District	Chorus	Florida Christian HS Ladies' Chorus	36	Superior
3/1/2001	302	District	Chorus	Florida Christian New Life Chorus	45	Excellent
3/3/2001	225	District	Band S&E	Florida Christian School (MS)	33	

### Miami-Dade continued

#### Florida Christian School continued

3/10/2001	273	District	Concert Band	Florida Christian HS Concert Band	53	Excellent
3/23/2001	308	District	Concert Band	Florida Christian MS Concert Band 1	51	Superior
3/23/2001	308	District	Concert Band	Florida Christian MS Concert Band 2	33	Superior
3/28/2001	303	District	Chorus	Florida Christian MS Jubilation Chorus	60	Excellent
3/28/2001	303	District	Chorus	Florida Christian 6th Grade Chorus	20	Excellent
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Florida Christian School (HS)	2	
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Florida Christian HS Ladies' Chorus	40	Excellent
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Florida Christian School (HS)	58	
				Band Total:	190	
				Chorus Total:	355	
				SCHOOL TOTAL:	545	

School 1	37051	School	Name: G. Holm	es Braddock Senior High School	Population:	4861
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/11/2000	187	District	Marching Band	G. Holmes Braddock SHS Marching Band	116	Superior
2/17/2001	241	District	Chorus S&E	G. Holmes Braddock Senior High School	57	
2/24/2001	224	District	Band S&E	G. Holmes Braddock Senior High School	52	
2/24/2001	218	District	Jazz Band	G. Holmes Braddock SHS Jazz Band	21	Superior
2/28/2001	349	District	Orchestra	G. Holmes Braddock SHS Orchestra	27	Excellent
3/1/2001	302	District	Chorus	G. Holmes Braddock SHS Singers	68	Superior
3/10/2001	273	District	Concert Band	G. Holmes Braddock SHS Concert Band	46	Excellent
4/2/2001	350	State	Orchestra S&E	G. Holmes Braddock Senior High School	6	
4/11/2001	336	State	Jazz Band	G. Holmes Braddock SHS Jazz Band	21	Superior
4/26/2001	333	State	Orchestra	G. Holmes Braddock SHS Orchestra	26	CO
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	G. Holmes Braddock SHS Mixed Concert Cho	rus 60	Excellent
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	G. Holmes Braddock Senior High School	42	
				Band	Fotal: 256	
				Chorus 7	Fotal: 227	
				Orchestra 1	Fotal: 59	

School 1	36071	Schoo	I Name: G.W. (	Carver Middle School	Populati	on: 🤉	972
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partic	cipants	Overall Assessment
2/28/2001	349	District	Orchestra	G.W. Carver Middle School		13	Disqualified
3/3/2001	225	District	Band S&E	G.W. Carver Middle School		59	
3/23/2001	308	District	Concert Band	G.W. Carver MS Concert Band		35	Good
3/28/2001	303	District	Chorus	G.W. Carver MS Treble Chorus		25	Superior
					Band Total:	94	
					Chorus Total:	25	
					Orchestra Total:	13	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	132	
School 1	36211	Schoo	I Name: Glade	s Middle School	Populati	on: ´	1680

SCHOOL TOTAL:

542

SCHOOL 13	<b>50211</b>	School	Name: Glades I		Population:	1000
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
3/3/2001	225	District	Band S&E	Glades Middle School	206	
3/3/2001	219	District	Jazz Band	Glades MS Jazz Band	26	Superior
3/23/2001	308	District	Concert Band	Glades MS Concert Band	89	Superior
3/28/2001	303	District	Chorus	Glades MS Concert Chorus	41	Excellent
					Band Total: 321	
					Chorus Total: 41	
					SCHOOL TOTAL: 362	

School 1	30092	Schoo	I Name: Gullive	er Academy, Inc.			
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	#	of Participants	Overall Assessmer
2/3/2001	332	District	Orchestra S&E	Gulliver Academy		9	
2/28/2001	349	District	Orchestra	Gulliver Academy Orchestra		30	Superior
3/3/2001	225	District	Band S&E	Gulliver Academy		92	
3/3/2001	219	District	Jazz Band	Gulliver Academy Jazz Band		17	Excellent
3/23/2001	308	District	Concert Band	Gulliver Academy Concert Band		50	Superior
3/28/2001	303	District	Chorus	Gulliver Academy Choir		23	Excellent
					Band Total:	159	
					Chorus Total:	23	
					Orchestra Total:	39	
				S	CHOOL TOTAL:	221	
School 1	30640	Schoo	I Name: Gullive	er Preparatory			
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	#	of Participants	Overall Assessmer
2/3/2001	332	District	Orchestra S&E	Gulliver Preparatory		4	
2/17/2001	241	District	Chorus S&E	Gulliver Preparatory		8	
2/24/2001	224	District	Band S&E	Gulliver Preparatory		40	
2/24/2001	218	District	Jazz Band	Gulliver Preparatory Jazz Band		25	Excellent
3/1/2001	302	District	Chorus	Gulliver Preparatory Vocal Ensem	ble	29	Superior
3/10/2001	273	District	Concert Band	Gulliver Preparatory Concert Band	1	44	Excellent
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Gulliver Preparatory Vocal Ensem	ble	20	NS
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Gulliver Preparatory		3	
					Band Total:	109	
					Chorus Total:	60	
					Orchestra Total:	4	
				S	CHOOL TOTAL:	173	
School 1	36221	Schoo	I Name: Hamm	ocks Middle School	Pop	ulation:	2229
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	#	of Participants	Overall Assessmer
2/3/2001	332	District	Orchestra S&E	Hammocks Middle School		3	
2/17/2001	241	District	Chorus S&E	Hammocks Middle School		53	
2/28/2001	349	District	Orchestra	Hammocks MS Orchestra		32	Excellent
3/23/2001	308	District	Concert Band	Hammocks MS Concert Band		66	Superior
3/28/2001	303	District	Chorus	Hammocks MS Hurricane Chorus		45	Excellent
3/28/2001	303	District	Chorus	Hammocks MS SSA Concert Cho		30	Excellent

**Orchestra Total:** SCHOOL TOTAL: School Name: Henry H. Filer Middle School Population: 1579 Type of Organization Performing Organization # of Participants Overall Assessment

ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Particip	ants	Overall Assessment
225	District	Band S&E	Henry H. Filer Middle School		26	
308	District	Concert Band	Henry H. Filer MS Concert Band		26	Excellent
				Band Total:	52	
			S	SCHOOL TOTAL:	52	
	225	225 District	225 District Band S&E	225DistrictBand S&EHenry H. Filer Middle School308DistrictConcert BandHenry H. Filer MS Concert Band	225       District       Band S&E       Henry H. Filer Middle School         308       District       Concert Band       Henry H. Filer MS Concert Band         Band Total:	225DistrictBand S&EHenry H. Filer Middle School26308DistrictConcert BandHenry H. Filer MS Concert Band26Band Total: 52

**Band Total:** 

**Chorus Total:** 

66

128

35

229

School 136171

School 1	36001	Schoo	I Name: Herbe	rt A. Ammons Middle School	Ι Ρορι	ulation:	1134
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# c	of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001	241	District	Chorus S&E	Herbert A. Ammons Middle Scho	lool	7	
3/3/2001	225	District	Band S&E	Herbert A. Ammons Middle Scho	lool	68	
3/23/2001	308	District	Concert Band	Herbert A. Ammons MS Concert	Band	47	Superior
3/28/2001	303	District	Chorus	Herbert A. Ammons MS Concert	Chorus	25	Excellent
					Band Total:	115	
					Chorus Total:	32	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	147	
School 1	36231	Schoo	I Name: Hialea	h Middle School	Ρορι	ulation:	1229
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	- # c	of Participants	Overall Assessment
3/23/2001	308	District	Concert Band	Hialeah MS Concert Band		31	CO
					Band Total:	31	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	31	
School 1	37111	Schoo	l Name: Hialea	h Senior High School	Ρορι	ulation:	3535
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# c	of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/11/2000	187	District	Marching Band	Hialeah SHS Marching Band		75	Superior
2/17/2001	241	District	Chorus S&E	Hialeah Senior High School		37	
2/24/2001	224	District	Band S&E	Hialeah Senior High School		37	
2/24/2001	218	District	Jazz Band	Hialeah SHS Jazz Band		19	Superior
3/1/2001	302	District	Chorus	Hialeah SHS Beginning Chorus		54	Excellent
3/1/2001	302	District	Chorus	Hialeah SHS T-Bird Singers		51	Superior
3/10/2001	273	District	Concert Band	Hialeah SHS Concert Band		47	Superior
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Hialeah Senior High School		20	
4/11/2001	336	State	Jazz Band	Hialeah SHS Jazz Band		19	Superior
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Hialeah Senior High School		31	
5/8/2001	330	State	Concert Band	Hialeah SHS Concert Band		47	Superior
					Band Total:	264	
					Chorus Total:	173	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	437	
School 1	37131	Schoo	I Name: Hialea	h-Miami Lakes Senior High S	School Popu	ulation:	3355
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization		of Participants	
11/11/2000	187	District	Marching Band	Hialeah-Miami Lakes SHS Marc	hing Band	126	Superior
2/17/2001	241	District	Chorus S&F	Hialeah-Miami Lakes Senior Hig	•	28	

Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/11/2000	187	District	Marching Band	Hialeah-Miami Lakes SHS Marching Band	126	Superior
2/17/2001	241	District	Chorus S&E	Hialeah-Miami Lakes Senior High School	28	
2/24/2001	224	District	Band S&E	Hialeah-Miami Lakes Senior High School	129	
2/24/2001	218	District	Jazz Band	Hialeah-Miami Lakes SHS Jazz Band 1	24	Superior
2/24/2001	218	District	Jazz Band	Hialeah-Miami Lakes SHS Jazz Band 2	23	Excellent
3/1/2001	302	District	Chorus	Hialeah-Miami Lakes SHS Women's Chorus	40	NS
3/1/2001	302	District	Chorus	Hialeah-Miami Lakes SHS Concert Chorus	30	Excellent
3/10/2001	273	District	Concert Band	Hialeah-Miami Lakes SHS Concert Band	81	Superior
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Hialeah-Miami Lakes Senior High School	41	
4/11/2001	336	State	Jazz Band	Hialeah-Miami Lakes SHS Jazz Band	24	Superior
5/3/2001	329	State	Concert Band	Hialeah-Miami Lakes SHS Concert Band	74	Excellent
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Hialeah-Miami Lakes Senior High School	14	
				Band Tota	l: 522	
				Chorus Tota	l: 112	
				SCHOOL TOTAL	.: 634	

School 1	36241	School	Name: Hig	hland Oaks Middle School	Popula	ation:	2240
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	n Performing Organization	# of F	Participants	Overall Assessmen
2/3/2001	332	District	Orchestra S8	E Highland Oaks Middle School		2	
2/28/2001	349	District	Orchestra	Highland Oaks MS Orchestra		9	Disqualified
3/3/2001	225	District	Band S&E	Highland Oaks Middle School		78	·
3/23/2001	308	District	Concert Band	-		60	Excellent
				5	Band Total:	138	
					Orchestra Total:	11	
				\$	SCHOOL TOTAL:	149	
School 1	36251	School	Name: Ho	nestead Middle School	Popula	ation:	1329
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organizatio		•	articipants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001	241	District	Chorus S&E	Homestead Middle School		26	
2/28/2001	349	District	Orchestra	Homestead MS Orchestra		14	NS
3/3/2001	225	District	Band S&E	Homestead Middle School		71	
3/3/2001	219	District	Jazz Band	Homestead MS Jazz Band		27	Excellent
3/23/2001	308	District	Concert Band			51	Superior
3/28/2001	303	District	Chorus	Homestead MS Beginning Concer	rt Chorus	19	Superior
3/28/2001	303	District	Chorus	Homestead MS Concert Chorus	It Chorus	25	Excellent
3/20/2001	303	DISTLICT	Chorus	Homestead wis Concert Chorus	Band Total:		Excellent
						149	
					Chorus Total:	70	
					Orchestra Total:	14	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	233	
School 1	37151	School	Name: Ho	nestead Senior High School	Popula	ation:	2862
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	n Performing Organization	# of F	Participants	Overall Assessment
11/11/2000	187	District	Marching Bar	d Homestead SHS Marching Band		70	Superior
2/24/2001	224	District	Band S&E	Homestead Senior High School		38	
2/24/2001	218	District	Jazz Band	Homestead SHS Jazz Band		19	NS
2/28/2001	349	District	Orchestra	Homestead SHS Orchestra		10	Disqualified
3/1/2001	302	District	Chorus	Homestead SHS Advanced Choru	IS	20	Excellent
3/10/2001	273	District	Concert Band	Homestead SHS Concert Band		41	Good
					Band Total:	168	
					Chorus Total:	20	
					Orchestra Total:	10	
				\$	SCHOOL TOTAL:	198	
School 1	36411	School	Name: Ho	ace Mann Middle School	Popula	ation:	1542
Assessment Date		District/State	Type of Organizatio		•	articipants	Overall Assessment
2/28/2001	349	District	Orchestra	Horace Mann MS Orchestra		39	Disqualified
3/3/2001	225	District	Band S&E	Horace Mann Middle School		1	
3/23/2001	308	District	Concert Band			55	Excellent
3/28/2001	303	District	Chorus	Horace Mann MS Concert Chorus	1	45	Excellent
0,20,2001	000	District	0110103		, Band Total:		EXOCITION

Band Total:56Chorus Total:45Orchestra Total:39SCHOOL TOTAL:140

Assessment Date         ID           2/17/2001         241           3/3/2001         225           3/23/2001         308           3/28/2001         303           3/28/2001         303           3/28/2001         303           3/28/2001         303	District Choru District Band District Conce District Choru		Performing Organization Howard A. Doolin Middle School Howard A. Doolin Middle School		81
3/3/20012253/23/20013083/28/20013033/28/2001303	District Band District Conce District Choru	S&E			•
3/23/20013083/28/20013033/28/2001303	District Conce District Choru		Howard A. Doolin Middle School	1	
3/28/20013033/28/2001303	District Choru			1	19
3/28/2001 303		ert Band	Howard A. Doolin MS Concert Ba	and	61 Excellen
		S	Howard A. Doolin MS Boys' Choi	r :	25 Superior
3/28/2001 303	District Choru	S	Howard A. Doolin MS Treble Cho	orus	36 Superior
	District Choru	S	Howard A. Doolin MS Girls' Choir	r :	38 Superior
				Band Total: 1	80
				Chorus Total: 1	80
				SCHOOL TOTAL: 3	60
School 136441	School Name	: Howard	d D. McMillan Middle School	Populatior	n: 1746
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of	Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participa	Ints Overall Assessm
3/23/2001 308		ert Band	Howard D. Mcmillan MS Concert	Band	42 Good
3/28/2001 303	District Choru	S	Howard D. Mcmillan MS Concert	Chorus	25 NS
				Band Total:	42
					25
					67
School 136361	School Name	: Jose de	e Diego Middle School	Populatior	n: 1445
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of	Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participa	
2/28/2001 349	District Orche	stra	Jose de Diego MS Orchestra		22 CO
3/28/2001 303	District Choru	S	Jose de Diego MS Mixed Chorus	;	34 Excellen
			Ū.	Chorus Total:	34
				Orchestra Total:	22
				SCHOOL TOTAL:	56
School 136421	School Name	: Jose Ma	arti Middle School	Populatior	n: 1903
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of	Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participa	ints Overall Assessm
2/28/2001 349	District Orche	stra	Jose Marti MS Orchestra	:	22 Disqualifie
3/28/2001 303	District Choru	S	Jose Marti MS Mixed Chorus	:	30 Superior
				Chorus Total:	30
				Orchestra Total:	22
					52
School 136331	School Name	: Kinloch	n Park Middle School	Populatior	n: 1524
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of	Organization	Performing Organization	- # of Participa	ints Overall Assessr
3/23/2001 308	District Conce	ert Band	Kinloch Park MS Concert Band		42 CO
				Band Total:	42
				SCHOOL TOTAL:	42
School 136351	School Name	: Lake St	tevens Middle School	Populatior	n: 1661
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of	Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participa	
3/3/2001 225	District Band	-	Lake Stevens Middle School	1	02
3/3/2001 219	District Jazz B		Lake Stevens MS Jazz Band		16 Excellen
		ert Band	Lake Stevens MS Concert Band		48 Superior
3/23/2001 308					

SCHOOL TOTAL:

166

School 1	36161	School	Name:	Lawtor	h Chiles Middle School (Dad	le)	Popu	lation:	1496
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organ	inization	Performing Organization		# of	Participants	Overall Assessmen
3/23/2001	308	District	Concert E	Band	Lawton Chiles MS (Dade) Conce	ert Band		42	Excellent
							nd Total:	42	
						SCHOOL	TOTAL:	42	
School 1	37161	School	Name:	MAST	Academy		Popu	lation:	550
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organ	inization	Performing Organization		# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
3/1/2001	302	District	Chorus		MAST Academy Chorale			30	Excellent
						Choru	us Total:	30	
						SCHOOL	TOTAL:	30	
School 1	36431	School	Name:	Mays N	liddle School		Popu	lation:	1099
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organ	inization	Performing Organization		# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/3/2001	332	District	Orchestra	a S&E	Mays Middle School			10	
2/17/2001	241	District	Chorus S	S&E	Mays Middle School			128	
2/28/2001	349	District	Orchestra	а	Mays MS Orchestra			28	Excellent
3/3/2001	225	District	Band S&I	E	Mays Middle School			41	
3/23/2001	308	District	Concert E	Band	Mays MS Concert Band			42	Excellent
3/28/2001	303	District	Chorus		Mays MS Beginning Concert Ch	orus		26	Superior
3/28/2001	303	District	Chorus		Mays MS Concert Chorus			35	Superior
						Bar	nd Total:	83	
						Choru	us Total:	189	
						Orchest	ra Total:	38	
						SCHOOL	TOTAL:	310	
School 1	37251	School	Name:	Miami	Central Senior High School		Popu	lation:	2780
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organ	inization	Performing Organization		# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
11/11/2000	187	District	Marching	Band	Miami Central SHS Marching Ba	and		189	Superior
2/17/2001	241	District	Chorus S	S&E	Miami Central Senior High Scho	loc		24	
2/24/2001	224	District	Band S&I	E	Miami Central Senior High Scho	loc		117	
2/24/2001	218	District	Jazz Ban	nd	Miami Central SHS Jazz Band			20	Superior
3/1/2001	302	District	Chorus		Miami Central SHS Sounds Cho	orus		19	Good
3/10/2001	273	District	Concert E	Band	Miami Central SHS Concert Bar	nd		63	Excellent
4/11/2001	336	State	Jazz Ban	nd	Miami Central SHS Jazz Band			20	Excellent
						Bar	nd Total:	409	
						Choru	us Total:	43	
						SCHOOL	TOTAL:	452	

School 1	37201	Schoo	Name: Miami I	Beach Senior High School	Population:	2655
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/11/2000	187	District	Marching Band	Miami Beach SHS Marching Band	108	Superior
2/3/2001	332	District	Orchestra S&E	Miami Beach Senior High School	20	
2/17/2001	241	District	Chorus S&E	Miami Beach Senior High School	2	
2/24/2001	224	District	Band S&E	Miami Beach Senior High School	117	
2/24/2001	218	District	Jazz Band	Miami Beach SHS Jazz Band	21	Superior
2/28/2001	349	District	Orchestra	Miami Beach SHS Orchestra	53	Superior
3/1/2001	302	District	Chorus	Miami Beach SHS Mixed Chorus	25	Excellent

continued

#### Miami Beach Senior High School continued

3/10/2001	273	District	Concert Band	Miami Beach SHS Concert Band 1	44	Excellent
3/10/2001	273	District	Concert Band	Miami Beach SHS Concert Band 2	42	Excellent
4/2/2001	350	State	Orchestra S&E	Miami Beach Senior High School	10	
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Miami Beach Senior High School	21	
4/11/2001	336	State	Jazz Band	Miami Beach SHS Jazz Band	21	Excellent
4/26/2001	333	State	Orchestra	Miami Beach SHS Symphony Orchestra	48	Superior
				Band Total:	374	
				Chorus Total:	27	
				Orchestra Total:	131	
				SCHOOL TOTAL:	532	

School 137231	School Name	e: Miami (	Carol City Senior High School	Population:	2912
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type o	f Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/11/2000 187	District Marc	hing Band	Miami Carol City SHS Marching Band	218	Superior
2/17/2001 241	District Chor	us S&E	Miami Carol City Senior High School	45	i
2/24/2001 224	District Band	d S&E	Miami Carol City Senior High School	41	
2/24/2001 218	District Jazz	Band	Miami Carol City SHS Jazz Band	19	Good
3/1/2001 302	District Chor	us	Miami Carol City SHS Vocal Ensemble	28	Superior
3/10/2001 273	District Cond	cert Band	Miami Carol City SHS Concert Band	72	Good
			Band	d Total: 350	)
			Chorus	s Total: 73	•
			SCHOOL	TOTAL: 423	5

School 130122	School Name:	Miami Christian		
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of Org	ganization Performing Organization #	f of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/24/2001 224	District Band Sa	&E Miami Christian (HS)	3	
3/3/2001 225	District Band Sa	&E Miami Christian (MS)	13	
3/23/2001 308	District Concert	Band Miami Christian MS Concert Band	28	
		Band Total:	44	
		SCHOOL TOTAL:	44	

School 137271	School	Name: Miami	Coral Park Senior High School F	opulation:	4264
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/11/2000 187	District	Marching Band	Miami Coral Park SHS Marching Band	105	Superior
2/17/2001 241	District	Chorus S&E	Miami Coral Park Senior High School	29	
2/24/2001 224	District	Band S&E	Miami Coral Park Senior High School	212	
3/1/2001 302	District	Chorus	Miami Coral Park SHS Women's Honors Chorus	; 19	Good
3/1/2001 302	District	Chorus	Miami Coral Park SHS Concert Chorus	20	NS
3/1/2001 302	District	Chorus	Miami Coral Park SHS Vocal Ensemble	22	Superior
3/1/2001 302	District	Chorus	Miami Coral Park SHS Women's Beginning Cho	rus 23	Good
3/10/2001 273	District	Concert Band	Miami Coral Park SHS Concert Band 1	56	Excellent
3/10/2001 273	District	Concert Band	Miami Coral Park SHS Concert Band 2	73	Excellent
5/5/2001 355	State	Chorus	Miami Coral Park SHS Vocal Ensemble	24	Good
5/5/2001 353	State	Chorus S&E	Miami Coral Park Senior High School	2	
			Band To	tal: 446	
			Chorus To	tal: 139	
			SCHOOL TOT	AL: 585	

3/3/2001       332       District       Orchestra S&E       Miami Country Day School (HS)       12         1/17/2001       241       District       Chorus S&E       Miami Country Day School (HS)       24         1/2/2001       244       District       Chorus S&E       Miami Country Day School (HS)       24         1/2/2001       214       District       Barz Band       24       Excellent         1/2/2001       215       District       Orchestra       Miami Country Day MS Concert Chorus       19       Excellent         1/2/2001       225       District       Chorus       Miami Country Day School (MS)       55         1/2/2001       303       District       Concert Band       Miami Country Day School (MS)       50         1/2/2001       335       State       Orchestra       Miami Country Day School (HS)       50         1/2/2001       353       State       Orchestra S&E       Miami Country Day School (HS)       50         1/2/2001       353       State       Orchestra S&E       Miami Country Day School (HS)       50         1/2/2001       335       State       Orchestra S&E       Miami Claion Middle       107         1/2/2001       2/2       District       Conoret Band	School 1	30123	Schoo	l Name: Miami	Country Day School			
17122001       241       District       Chorus S&E       Miami Country Day School (MS)       24         17172001       241       District       Chorus S&E       Miami Country Day School (HS)       24         1722001       241       District       Chorus S&E       Miami Country Day School (HS)       44         1722001       240       District       Jazz Band       Miami Country Day MS Concert Chorus       19       Excellent         1722001       240       District       Chorus       Miami Country Day MS Concert Chorus       19       Excellent         1722001       230       District       Chorus       Miami Country Day School (MS)       55       50         1722001       350       State       Orchestra & Miami Country Day School (MS)       50       50         1722001       353       State       Chorus S&E       Miami Country Day MS Concert Chorus       51       Excellent         1752001       353       State       Chorus S&E       Miami Country Day MS School (HS)       50       Excellent         1752001       353       State       Chorus S&E       Miami Country Day MS School (HS)       50       Excellent         172001       106481       School Name:       Miami Edison Middle School       10	Assessment Date					#	•	Overall Assessmer
1/172001       241       District       Chorus S&E       Miami Country Day School (HS)       28         (24/2001       214       District       Band S&E       Miami Country Day School (HS)       44         (24/2001       216       District       Jazz Band       Mami Country Day School (HS)       44         (24/2001       304       District       Orchestra       Miami Country Day School (HS)       55         (24/2001       225       District       Chorus       Miami Country Day School (MS)       55         (24/2001       230       District       Concert Band       Miami Country Day School (HS)       50         (24/2001       333       District       Chorus S&E       Miami Country Day School (HS)       50         (24/2001       333       State       Orchestra       Miami Country Day School (HS)       50         (24/2001       353       State       Orchestra       Miami Country Day School (HS)       107         (24/2001       353       State       Orchestra       Miami Country Day School (HS)       107         (24/2001       363       State       Orchestra       Miami Edison Middle School       Population:       1078         (23/2001       225       District       School Name:	2/3/2001	332	District		Miami Country Day School (HS)			
2/24/2001       2/4       District       Jazz Band       44         2/24/2001       2/18       District       Jazz Band       2/4       Excellent         2/24/2001       2/18       District       Orchestra       Miami Country Day Jazz Band       2/4       Excellent         7/2001       3/20       District       Orchestra       Miami Country Day MS Concert Chorus       1/9       Stacellent         7/2001       3/20       District       Concert Band       Miami Country Day MS Concert Chorus       2/5       NS         7/2001       3/0       District       Concert Band       Miami Country Day MS Concert Chorus       2/5       NS         7/2001       3/0       State       Orchestra S&E       Miami Country Day MS Concert Chorus       2/5       NS         7/2001       3/3       State       Orchestra S&E       Miami Country Day School (HS)       5/0       1/5         7/2001       3/3       State       Orchestra S&E       Miami Country Day MS Concert Band       1/6       1/7         7/201       3/4       District       Chorus S&E       Miami Country Day School (HS)       5/0       1/7         7/201       2/5       District       Concert Band       Miami Edison Middle       1/7	2/17/2001	241	District				24	
1242001       218       District       Jazz Band       Miami Country Day Jazz Band       24       Excellent         1242001       349       District       Orchestra       Miami Country Day (HS) Orchestra       49       Superior         172001       302       District       Chorus       Miami Country Day School (MS)       55         1702001       273       District       Concert Band       Mami Country Day School (MS)       50         1702001       273       District       Concert Band       Miami Country Day School (MS)       50         1726/2001       303       State       Orchestra S&E       Miami Country Day School (HS)       50         1726/2001       353       State       Orchestra S&E       Miami Country Day School (HS)       50         1726/2001       353       State       Orchestra S&E       Miami Country Day School (HS)       50         1727001       232       District       Chorus S&E       Miami Edison Middle       Population:       1078         1723/2001       236       District       Goneert Band       Miami Edison Middle       17         1723/2001       237       District       Concert Band       Miami Edison Senior High School       29         1723/2001       237 </td <td>2/17/2001</td> <td>241</td> <td>District</td> <td>Chorus S&amp;E</td> <td>Miami Country Day School (HS)</td> <td></td> <td>28</td> <td></td>	2/17/2001	241	District	Chorus S&E	Miami Country Day School (HS)		28	
2/28/2001       349       District       Orchestra       Miami Country Day (HS) Orchestra       49       Superior         1//2001       302       District       Chorus       Miami Country Day MS Concert Chorus       19       Excellent         1//2001       273       District       Cancert Band       Miami Country Day MS Concert Band       42       Good         1/0/2001       273       District       Concert Band       Miami Country Day MS Concert Band       42       Good         2/2001       303       District       Chorus       Miami Country Day MS Concert Band       42       Good         2/2001       333       State       Orchestra       Miami Country Day School (HS)       50       Excellent         2/2001       333       State       Orchestra       Miami Country Day School (HS)       10       Excellent         1/2/2001       335       State       Chorus S&E       Miami Country Day School (HS)       10       1078         Sessement Daw       ID       District       Band S&E       Miami Edison Middle       Population:       4 of Pantiquet         1/2/2001       225       District       Concert Band       Miami Edison Shi Marching Band       76       Good         1/2/2001       235	2/24/2001	224	District	Band S&E	Miami Country Day School (HS)		44	
//1/2001       302       District       Chorus       Miami Country Day MS Concert Chorus       19       Excellent         //20201       225       District       Band S&E       Miami Country Day School (MS)       55         //20201       303       District       Chorus       Miami Country Day MS Concert Chorus       25       NS         //20201       303       District       Chorus       Miami Country Day School (MS)       50         //2/2001       353       State       Orchestra S&E       Miami Country Day School (HS)       19         //2/2001       353       State       Orchestra S&E       Miami Country Day School (HS)       19         //2/2001       353       State       Orchestra Stati       162       Chorus Total:       162         //2/2001       353       State       Orchestra Middle       77       77         //2/2001       368       District       Concert Band       Miami Edison Middle       77         //2/2001       308       District       Concert Band       Miami Edison Middle       77         //2/2/2001       308       District       Concert Band       Miami Edison Senior High School       20         //1/2/2/01       308       District       Marching Ba	2/24/2001	218	District	Jazz Band	Miami Country Day Jazz Band		24	Excellent
/3/2001       225       District       Band S&E       Miami Country Day School (MS)       55         /10/2001       273       District       Concert Band       Miami Country Day MS Concert Chorus       25       NS         /2/2001       350       State       Orchestra S&E       Miami Country Day School (HS)       50       Excellent         /2/2001       353       State       Orchestra S&E       Miami Country Day School (HS)       19       Excellent         /2/2001       353       State       Orchestra S&E       Miami Country Day School (HS)       19       Excellent         /2/2001       353       State       Chorus S&E       Miami Country Day School (HS)       19       Excellent         /2/2001       353       State       Chorus S&E       Miami Country Day School (HS)       19       Excellent         /2/2001       36441       School Name:       Miami Edison Middle School       Population:       1078         /2/2001       225       District       Concert Band       Miami Edison Middle       17       17         /2/2001       230       District       Concert Band       Miami Edison Senior High School       29       Fair         /2/2001       10       District       Marching Band       <	2/28/2001	349	District	Orchestra	Miami Country Day (HS) Orchestra		49	Superior
/10/2001       273       District       Concert Band       Miami Country Day HS Concert Band       42       Good         /28/2001       303       District       Chorus       Miami Country Day MS Concert Chorus       25       NS         /28/2001       333       State       Orchestra S&E       Miami Country Day School (HS)       50         /26/2001       353       State       Orchestra       Miami Country Day School (HS)       19         /26/2001       353       State       Orchestra       Miami Country Day School (HS)       1078         /26/2001       353       State       Chorus S&E       Miami Country Day School (HS)       1078         /26/2001       353       State       Chorus S&E       Miami Country Day School (HS)       1078         /26/2001       353       State       Chorus S&E       Miami Edison Middle       Population:       1078         /23/2001       20       District       Concert Band       Miami Edison Senior High School       29       Fair         /23/2001       308       District       Concert Band       Miami Edison Senior High School       20       20         /23/2001       187       District       Chorus S&E       Miami Edison Senior High School       2       20	3/1/2001	302	District	Chorus	Miami Country Day MS Concert Cho	rus	19	Excellent
<ul> <li>1/10/2001 273 District Concert Band Miami Country Day HS Concert Band 42 Good NS (28/2001 303 District Chorus Miami Country Day School (HS) 50 (28/2001 333 State Orchestra S&amp;E Miami Country Day School (HS) 19 (28/2001 353 State Orchestra S&amp;E Miami Country Day School (HS) 19 (28/2001 353 State Orchestra S&amp;E Miami Country Day School (HS) 19 (28/2001 353 State Orchestra S&amp;E Miami Country Day School (HS) 19 (28/2001 353 State Orchestra S&amp;E Miami Country Day School (HS) 19 (28/2001 353 State Orchestra Chorus S&amp;E Miami Country Day School (HS) 19 (28/2001 205 District Band S&amp;E Miami Cauntry Day School (HS) 10 (27/2001 205 District Concert Band Miami Edison Middle 17 (28/2001 205 District Concert Band Miami Edison Middle 17 (28/2001 308 District Concert Band Miami Edison Senior High School 29 Fair Band Total: 46 SCHOOL TOTAL: 442</li> <li>Chocol 137301 School Name: Miami Edison Senior High School 2 (28/2001 24) District Chorus S&amp;E Miami Edison Senior High School 2 (28/2001 24) District Chorus S&amp;E Miami Edison Senior High School 2 (28/2001 24) District Chorus S&amp;E Miami Edison Senior High School 2 (28/2001 24) District Chorus S&amp;E Miami Edison Senior High School 2 (28/2001 24) District Chorus S&amp;E Miami Edison Senior High School 2 (28/2001 24) District Chorus S&amp;E Miami Edison Senior High School 2 (28/2001 24) District Chorus S&amp;E Miami Edison Senior High School 2 (28/2001 24) District Chorus S&amp;E Miami Edison Senior High School 2 (28/2001 24) District Chorus S&amp;E Miami Edison Senior High School 2 (28/2001 273 District Chorus S&amp;E Miami Edison Senior High School 2 (28/2001 273 District Chorus S&amp;E Miami Edison Senior High School 2 (28/2001 24) District Marching Band Miami Edison Senior High School 2 (28/2001 24) District Marching Band Miami Edison Senior High School 2 (28/2001 24) District Chorus S&amp;E Miami Edison Senior High School 2 (28/2001 24) District Chorus S&amp;E Miami Edison Senior High School 2 (28/2001 24) District Chorus S&amp;E Miami Edison Senior High School 2 (28/2001 24) District Marching Band Miami Jacks</li></ul>	3/3/2001	225	District	Band S&E	Miami Country Day School (MS)		55	
229/2001       303       District       Chorus       Miami Country Day MS Concert Chorus       25       NS         2/2/2001       350       State       Orchestra S&E       Miami Country Day School (HS)       50       Excellent         /5/2001       353       State       Orchestra S&E       Miami Country Day School (HS)       19       Excellent         /5/2001       353       State       Chorus S&E       Miami Country Day School (HS)       19       Excellent         /5/2001       353       State       Chorus S&E       Miami Country Day School (HS)       107       Excellent       102         Sechool       136481       School Name:       Miami Edison Middle School       Population:       1078         Sechool       136481       School Name:       Miami Edison School Middle       10       Overall Assesser         /3/2001       225       District       Band S&E       Miami Edison School Middle       10       10         School 137301       School Name:       Miami Edison Senior High School       20       Fair         School 137301       Schrool Name:       Marmi Edison Senior High School       22       22         1/1/2000       187       District       Chorus S&E       Miami Edison Senior High School	3/10/2001	273	District	Concert Band		d	42	Good
1/2/2001       350       State       Orchestra S&E       Miami Country Day School (HS)       50         1/2/2/2001       353       State       Orchestra       Miami Country Day School (HS)       19         1/5/2001       353       State       Chorus S&E       Miami Country Day School (HS)       19         1/5/2001       353       State       Chorus S&E       Miami Country Day School (HS)       19         1/5/2001       353       State       Chorus S&E       Miami Country Day School (HS)       10         1/5/2001       353       State       Chorus S&E       Miami Country Day School (HS)       10         1/5/2001       1/5       School Name:       Miami Edison Middle       School Name:       Miami Edison Middle       10         1/3/2001       225       District       Concert Band       Miami Edison Senior High School       Population:       2306         1/11/2000       187       District       Marching Band       Miami Edison Senior High School       2       2306         1/11/2000       187       District       Chorus & &       Miami Edison Senior High School       22       2       2       2       2       2       2       2       2       2       2       2       2       2<	3/28/2001			Chorus				
2/26/2001       333       State       Orchestra Chorus S&E       Miami Country Day HS Symphony Orchestra Miami Country Day School (HS)       51       Excellent         /5/2001       353       State       Orchestra Chorus S&E       Miami Country Day HS Symphony Orchestra       51       Excellent         /5/2001       353       State       Chorus S&E       Miami Country Day HS Symphony Orchestra       19       Band Total:       195         Band Total:       115       Orchestra Total:       115       School TotAL:       442       442         School       136481       School Name:       Miami Edison Middle School       Population:       1078         Sessment Date       ID       District       Band S&E       Miami Edison School Name:       Band Total:       46         School       137301       School Name:       Miami Edison Senior High School       Population:       2306         School       1377201       District       Chorus S&E       Miami Edison Senior High School       2       2         1/11/2000       137       District       Chorus S&E       Miami Edison Senior High School       2       2         1/11/2001       241       District       Chorus S&E       Miami Edison Senior High School       2       2								
/5/2001       353       State       Chorus S&E       Miami Country Day School (HS)       19         Band Total:       165         Chorus Total:       115         Orchestra Total:       115         Orchestra Total:       115         School       136481       School Name:       Miami Edison Middle School       Population:       1078         Sessement Date       D       District/State       Type of Organization       Performing Organization       # of Participants       Overail Assessan         7/23/2001       225       District       Band S&E       Miami Edison Middle       17       7         7/23/2001       308       District       Concert Band       Miami Edison Senior High School       Population:       2306         School 137301       School Name:       Miami Edison Senior High School       20       -       God         1/11/2000       187       District       Marching Band       7/6       God       22         1/2/2001       224       District       Band S&E       Miami Edison Senior High School       22       22         1/2/2001       302       District       Chorus       Miami Edison Senior High School       22       2         1/2/2001       323						rchestra		Excellent
Band Total:       165 Chorus Total:       115 Orchestra Total:       115 Chorus Total:       115 School         School       School Name:       Miami Edison Middle       School       Population:       1078         Steassment Date       D       District State       Type of Organization       Performing Organization       # of Participants       Owerall Assessm         3/20101       225       District       Band S&E       Miami Edison Middle       17       Pair         Band Total:       46       Concert Band       Miami Edison Middle       17       Owerall Assessm         2/23/2001       308       District       Concert Band       Miami Edison Senior High School       Population:       2306         Stehool       137301       School Name:       Miami Edison Senior High School       Population:       2306         1/11/2000       137       District       Chorus S&E       Miami Edison Senior High School       2       Excellent         1/12/2001       241       District       Chorus S&E       Miami Edison Senior High School       2       Excellent         1/12/2001       242       District       Chorus S&E       Miami Edison Senior High School       2       Excellent         1/12/2001       353       State       Chorus S						Tonootra		Exconorm
Chorus Total:       115 162 SCHOOL TOTAL:       1162 162 SCHOOL TOTAL:       1173 17         Sessement Date       D       District/State       Type of Organization       Performing Organization       # of Participants       Overall Assessm         /3/2001       225       District       Band S&E       Miami Edison Middle       17       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7       7	0/0/2001	000	Olale	Onorda Ode		Band Total		
Orchestra Total:       162 SCHOOL TOTAL:       162 442         School 136481       School Name:       Miami Edison Middle School       Population:       1078         Sessesment Date       D       District       Band S&E       Miami Edison Middle       17         /22/2001       308       District       Band S&E       Miami Edison Middle       17         /23/2001       308       District       Concert Band       Miami Edison School Name:       Band Total:       46         School 137301       School Name:       Miami Edison Senior High School       Population:       2306         Sessesment Date       D       District       Marching Band       Miami Edison Senior High School       20         1/11/2000       187       District       Marching Band       Miami Edison Senior High School       22         1/24/2001       244       District       Chorus S&E       Miami Edison Senior High School       22         1/2001       302       District       Chorus S&E       Miami Edison SHS Concert Chorus       32       Excellent         1/10/2001       273       District       Chorus S&E       Miami Edison Senior High School       22       Excellent         1/10/2001       373       State       Chorus S&E       Miam								
School 136481       School Name:       Miami Edison Middle School       Population:       voral Assessment Date         10       District/State       Type of Organization       Performing Organization       r of Participants       Overall Assessm         /23/2001       308       District       Band S&E       Miami Edison Middle       17         /23/2001       308       District       Concert Band       Miami Edison MS Concert Band       29         Resource Date       0       District       Concert Band       Miami Edison Senior High School       Population:       2306         School 137301       School Name:       Miami Edison Senior High School       Population:       2406         1/11/2000       187       District       Marching Band       Miami Edison Senior High School       2         1/11/2001       241       District       Chorus S&E       Miami Edison Senior High School       2         1/1/2001       241       District       Chorus S&E       Miami Edison Senior High School       2         1/1/2001       302       District       Chorus S&E       Miami Edison Senior High School       2         1/1/2001       303       State       Chorus S&E       Miami Edison Senior High School       2         1/1/2001       3								
School         Name:         Miami Edison Middle School         Population:         1078           Sessement Date         D         District         Band S&E         Miami Edison Middle         17           /23/2001         205         District         Band S&E         Miami Edison Middle         17           /23/2001         308         District         Band S&E         Miami Edison Middle         17           /23/2001         308         District         Concert Band         Miami Edison MiS Concert Band         29         Fair           Band Total:         46         SCHOOL TOTAL:         46         SCHOOL TOTAL:         46           School         187         District State         Type of Organization         Performing Organization         # of Participants         Overall Assessm           1/11/2001         187         District         Chorus S&E         Miami Edison Senior High School         22         Concert Band         Miami Edison Senior High School         22         Excellent           1/10/2001         273         District         Chorus S&E         Miami Edison Senior High School         22         Excellent           1/10/2001         273         District         Concert Band         Miami Edison Senior High School         22         Exc								
seesement Date       ID       District/State       Type of Organization       Performing Organization       # of Participants       Overall Assessment         /3/2001       225       District       Band S&E       Miami Edison Middle       17       Pair					50	HOUL IUTAL:	442	
/3/2001       225       District       Band S&E       Miami Edison Middle       17         /23/2001       308       District       Concert Band       Miami Edison MS Concert Band       29         /23/2001       308       District       Concert Band       Miami Edison MS Concert Band       29         /23/2001       308       District       Concert Band       Miami Edison MS Concert Band       29         /23/2001       308       District/State       Type of Organization       Performing Organization       # of Participants       Overall Assessm         /11/2000       187       District       Chorus S&E       Miami Edison Senior High School       22         /11/2001       302       District       Chorus S&E       Miami Edison Senior High School       22         /11/2001       302       District       Chorus S&E       Miami Edison Senior High School       22         /1/2001       303       State       Chorus S&E       Miami Edison Senior High School       22         /1/2001       353       State       Chorus S&E       Miami Edison Senior High School       2         /2/2/2001       273       District       Chorus S&E       Miami Edison Senior High School       2         /2/2/2001       187       <	School 1	36481	Schoo	l Name: Miami	Edison Middle School	Рор	ulation:	1078
/23/2001       308       District       Concert Band       Miami Edison MS Concert Band       29       Fair         Band Total:       46         School       137301       School Name:       Miami Edison Senior High School       Population:       2306         sessement Date       10       District/State       Type of Organization       # of Participants       Overall Assessm         1/11/2000       187       District       Marching Band       Miami Edison Senior High School       22         /24/2001       244       District       Band S&E       Miami Edison Senior High School       22         /1/1/2001       202       District       Chorus S&E       Miami Edison Senior High School       22         /1/1/2001       302       District       Chorus S&E       Miami Edison Senior High School       22         /1/1/2001       373       District       Concert Band       Miami Edison Senior High School       22         /1/1/2001       353       State       Chorus S&E       Miami Edison Senior High School       22         School 137341       School Name:       Miami Jackson Senior High School       24       24         1/11/2000       187       District Marching Band       Miami Jackson HS Marching Band       112 <td< td=""><td>Assessment Date</td><td></td><td>District/State</td><td></td><td></td><td>#</td><td>•</td><td>Overall Assessme</td></td<>	Assessment Date		District/State			#	•	Overall Assessme
Band Total:       46 SCHOOL TOTAL:       46         School       137301       School Name:       Miami Edison Senior High School       Population:       2306         seessment Date       ID       District/State       Type of Organization       # of Participants       Overall Assessm         1/11/2000       187       District/State       Type of Organization       Performing Organization       # of Participants       Overall Assessm         1/11/2001       241       District       Chorus S&E       Miami Edison SHS Marching Band       76       Good         1/11/2001       244       District       Chorus S&E       Miami Edison Senior High School       22       Excellent         1/10/2001       273       District       Chorus S&E       Miami Edison SHS Concert Chorus       32       Excellent         1/10/2001       373       District       Concert Band       Miami Edison Senior High School       2       2         1/10/2001       353       State       Chorus S&E       Miami Edison Senior High School       2       2         28       District/State       Type of Organization       # of Participants       Overall Assessm         1/11/2000       187       District/State       Type of Organization       # of Participants       Overa	3/3/2001	225	District	Band S&E	Miami Edison Middle		17	
School 137301       School Name:       Miami Edison Senior High School       Population:       2306         seessment Date       ID       District/State       Type of Organization       # of Participants       Overall Assessm         1/11/2001       187       District       Marching Band       Miami Edison SHS Marching Band       76       Good         1/11/2001       241       District       Chorus S&E       Miami Edison SHS Concert High School       22         1/12/2001       302       District       Chorus S&E       Miami Edison SHS Concert Chorus       32       Excellent         1/10/2001       273       District       Concert Band       Miami Edison Senior High School       2       2         1/10/2001       273       District       Concert Band       Miami Edison Senior High School       2       2         1/10/2001       273       District       Concert Band       Miami Edison Senior High School       2       2         1/10/2001       353       State       Chorus S&E       Miami Edison Senior High School       2       2         School 137341       School Name:       Miami Jackson Senior High School       2       2       2         1/11/2000       187       District/State       Type of Organizatin <td< td=""><td>3/23/2001</td><td>308</td><td>District</td><td>Concert Band</td><td>Miami Edison MS Concert Band</td><td></td><td>29</td><td>Fair</td></td<>	3/23/2001	308	District	Concert Band	Miami Edison MS Concert Band		29	Fair
School 137301       School Name:       Miami Edison Senior High School       Population:       2306         ssessment Date       ID       District/State       Type of Organization       Performing Organization       # of Participants       Overall Assessm         1/11/2001       241       District       Marching Band       Miami Edison SHS Marching Band       76       Good         1/17/2001       241       District       Chorus S&E       Miami Edison Senior High School       2         1/24/2001       224       District       Band S&E       Miami Edison Senior High School       22         1/12/2001       302       District       Chorus       Miami Edison SHS Concert Chorus       32       Excellent         1/10/2001       273       District       Concert Band       Miami Edison Senior High School       2       2         1/10/2001       353       State       Chorus S&E       Miami Edison Senior High School       2       2         sessment Date       ID       District/State       Type of Organization       Warmi Edison Senior High School       2       2         sessment Date       ID       District/State       Type of Organization       Performing Organization       # of Participants       Overall Assessm         1/11/1/2000						Band Total:	46	
ssessment Date ID District/State Type of Organization Performing Organization Virall Assessm 1/11/2000 187 District Marching Band Miami Edison SHS Marching Band 76 Good 1/17/2001 241 District Chorus S&E Miami Edison Senior High School 22 1/24/2001 224 District Band S&E Miami Edison Senior High School 22 1/1/2001 302 District Chorus Miami Edison SHS Concert Chorus 32 Excellent 1/10/2001 273 District Concert Band Miami Edison SHS Concert Band 46 Good 1/5/2001 353 State Chorus S&E Miami Edison Senior High School 2 1/2/2/201 353 State Chorus S&E Miami Edison Senior High School 2 1/2/2/201 353 State Chorus S&E Miami Edison Senior High School 2 1/2/2/201 353 State Chorus S&E Miami Edison Senior High School 2 1/2/2/201 353 State Chorus S&E Miami Edison Senior High School 2 1/2/2/201 353 State Chorus S&E Miami Edison Senior High School 2 1/2/2/201 353 State Chorus S&E Miami Edison Senior High School 2 1/2/2/201 1/2/201 1/2/201 1/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/201 2/2/					SC	HOOL TOTAL:	46	
ssessment Date ID District/State Type of Organization Performing Organization # of Participants Overall Assessm 1/11/2001 1241 District Chorus S&E Miami Edison SHS Marching Band 76 Good 1/17/2001 224 District Band S&E Miami Edison Senior High School 22 1/24/2001 224 District Chorus Miami Edison SHS Concert Chorus 32 Excellent 1/10/2001 273 District Concert Band Miami Edison SHS Concert Chorus 32 Excellent 1/10/2001 273 District Concert Band Miami Edison SHS Concert Band 46 Good 1/5/2001 353 State Chorus S&E Miami Edison Senior High School 2 1/24/2001 353 State Chorus S&E Miami Edison Senior High School 2 1/2/2001 353 State Chorus S&E Miami Edison Senior High School 2 1/2/2001 353 State Chorus S&E Miami Edison Senior High School 2 1/2/2001 353 State Chorus S&E Miami Edison Senior High School 2 1/2/2001 37341 School Name: Miami Jackson Senior High School 2 1/1/2000 187 District Marching Band Miami Jackson HS Marching Band 112 Superior 1/11/2001 187 District Band S&E Miami Jackson HS Marching Band 112 Superior 1/2/2/2001 224 District Band S&E Miami Jackson HS Marching Band 112 Superior 1/2/2/2001 218 District Jazz Band Miami Jackson HS Anching Band 19 Superior 1/10/2001 273 District Concert Band Miami Jackson HS Concert Band 1 35 Superior 1/10/2001 273 District Concert Band Miami Jackson HS Concert Band 1 35 Superior 1/10/2001 273 District Concert Band Miami Jackson HS Concert Band 1 35 Superior 1/10/2001 273 District Concert Band Miami Jackson HS Concert Band 1 35 Superior 1/10/2001 273 District Concert Band Miami Jackson HS Concert Band 1 35 Superior 1/10/2001 273 District Concert Band Miami Jackson HS Concert Band 1 35 Superior 1/10/2001 335 State Band S&E Miami Jackson HS Concert Band 1 35 Superior 1/10/2001 336 State Jazz Band Miami Jackson HS Jazz Band 18 Excellent 1/1/2001 336 State Jazz Band Miami Jackson HS Jazz Band 18 Excellent 1/1/2001 336 State Jazz Band Miami Jackson HS Concert Band 2 29 NS	School 1	37301	Schoo	I Name: Miami	Edison Senior High School	Рор	ulation:	2306
/17/2001       241       District       Chorus S&E       Miami Edison Senior High School       2         /24/2001       224       District       Band S&E       Miami Edison Senior High School       22         /1/2001       302       District       Chorus       Miami Edison SHS Concert Chorus       32       Excellent         /10/2001       273       District       Concert Band       Miami Edison SHS Concert Band       46       Good         /5/2001       353       State       Chorus S&E       Miami Edison Senior High School       2       Band Total:       144         Chorus Total:       36       School Name:       Miami Jackson Senior High School       2       0         School 137341       School Name:       Miami Jackson Senior High School       Population:       2562         School 137341       School Name:       Miami Jackson High School       #of Participans       Overall Assess         1/11/2000       187       District       Marching Band       Miami Jackson HS Marching Band       112       Superior         /24/2001       218       District       Jazz Band       Miami Jackson HS Concert Band       128       Superior         /10/2001       273       District       Concert Band       Miami Jackson HS Concert Ban	Assessment Date	ID	District/State		•	#	of Participants	Overall Assessme
/17/2001       241       District       Chorus S&E       Miami Edison Senior High School       2         /24/2001       224       District       Band S&E       Miami Edison Senior High School       22         /1/2001       302       District       Chorus       Miami Edison SHS Concert Chorus       32       Excellent         /10/2001       273       District       Concert Band       Miami Edison SHS Concert Band       46       Good         /5/2001       353       State       Chorus S&E       Miami Edison Senior High School       2       Band Total:       144         Chorus Total:       36       School Name:       Miami Jackson Senior High School       2       0         School 137341       School Name:       Miami Jackson Senior High School       Population:       2562         School 137341       School Name:       Miami Jackson High School       #of Participans       Overall Assess         1/11/2000       187       District       Marching Band       Miami Jackson HS Marching Band       112       Superior         /24/2001       218       District       Jazz Band       Miami Jackson HS Concert Band       128       Superior         /10/2001       273       District       Concert Band       Miami Jackson HS Concert Ban	11/11/2000	187	District	Marching Band	Miami Edison SHS Marching Band		76	Good
/24/2001       224       District       Band S&E       Miami Edison Senior High School       22         /1/2001       302       District       Chorus       Miami Edison SHS Concert Chorus       32       Excellent         /10/2001       273       District       Concert Band       Miami Edison SHS Concert Band       46       Good         /5/2001       353       State       Chorus S&E       Miami Edison Senior High School       2       Band Total:       144         Chorus Total:       36       School ToTAL:       180       36       School ToTAL:       180         Seessment Date       ID       District/State       Type of Organization       Performing Organization       # of Participants       Overall Assessm         1/11/2000       187       District       Marching Band       Miami Jackson HS Marching Band       112       Superior         /24/2001       214       District       Band S&E       Miami Jackson HS Concert Band       128       Superior         /24/2001       218       District       Jazz Band       Miami Jackson HS Concert Band       135       Superior         /10/2001       273       District       Concert Band       Miami Jackson HS Concert Band       135       Superior         /1/2001<	2/17/2001	241		•	0			
/1/2001       302       District       Chorus       Miami Edison SHS Concert Chorus       32       Excellent         /10/2001       273       District       Concert Band       Miami Edison SHS Concert Band       46       Good         /5/2001       353       State       Chorus S&E       Miami Edison SHS Concert Band       46       Good         /5/2001       353       State       Chorus S&E       Miami Edison Senior High School       2         Band Total:       144       Chorus Total:       36       36         School       137341       School Name:       Miami Jackson Senior High School       Population:       2562         School       187       District/State       Type of Organization       Performing Organization       # of Participants       Overall Assessm         1/11/2000       187       District       Marching Band       Miami Jackson HS Marching Band       112       Superior         /24/2001       218       District       Jazz Band       Miami Jackson HS Concert Band       19       Superior         /10/2001       273       District       Concert Band       Miami Jackson HS Concert Band       135       Superior         /10/2001       273       District       Concert Band       Miami Jackson	2/24/2001				ų.			
/10/2001273 353District StateConcert Band Chorus S&EMiami Edison SHS Concert Band Miami Edison Senior High School46 2Good 2Band Total:144 Chorus Total:36 36 SCHOOL TOTAL:180School137341School Name: District/StateMiami Jackson Senior High SchoolPopulation:2562School137347School Name: Marching BandPerforming Organization Miami Jackson HS Marching Band# of Participants SchoolOverall Assessment Superior1/11/2000187 (24/2001)DistrictMarching Band Marching BandMiami Jackson HS Marching Band112 SuperiorSuperior1/10/2001273 (273)DistrictGoncert Band Miami Jackson HS Concert Band 135 SuperiorSuperior1/10/2001273 (10/2001)DistrictConcert Band StateMiami Jackson HS Concert Band 229 NS1/11/2001335 (11/2001)StateBand S&E Jazz BandMiami Jackson HS Concert Band 229 NS1/11/2001336 (11/2001)StateJazz Band Jazz BandMiami Jackson HS Concert Band 229 NS1/11/2001336 (3/2001)StateJazz Band Jazz BandMiami Jackson HS Jazz Band18 Excellent1/11/2001336 (3/2001)StateJazz Band (Miami Jackson HS Jazz Band18 (24)Excellent1/11/2001336 (24)StateJazz Band (Miami Jackson HS Concert Band18 (24)Excellent1/11/2001336 (24) <t< td=""><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td>ų.</td><td></td><td></td><td>Excellent</td></t<>					ų.			Excellent
/5/2001353StateChorus S&EMiami Edison Senior High School2Band Total:144Chorus Total:36SCHOOL TOTAL:180School 137341School Name:Miami Jackson Senior High SchoolPopulation:2562Sessement DateIDDistrict/StateType of Organization# of ParticipantsOverall Assessm1/11/2000187DistrictMarching BandMiami Jackson HS Marching Band112Superior/24/2001224DistrictBand S&EMiami Jackson HS Jazz Band128Superior/10/2001273DistrictConcert BandMiami Jackson HS Concert Band 135Superior/11/2001335StateBand S&EMiami Jackson HS Concert Band 229NS/11/2001336StateJazz BandMiami Jackson HS Concert Band 229NS/11/2001336StateJazz BandMiami Jackson HS Concert Band 229NS/11/2001336StateJazz BandMiami Jackson HS Jazz Band18Excellent/11/2001329StateConcert BandMiami Jackson HS Jazz Band18Excellent/3/2001329StateConcert BandMiami Jackson HS Concert Band42Excellent								
Band Total:144 Chorus Total:144 36 SCHOOL TOTAL:144 36 SCHOOL TOTAL:144 36 SCHOOL TOTAL:144 36 SCHOOL TOTAL:140 36 36 SCHOOL TOTAL:141 36 36 SCHOOL TOTAL:141 36 36 SCHOOL TOTAL:141 36 36 SCHOOL TOTAL:144 36 36 SCHOOL TOTAL:144 36 36 SCHOOL TOTAL:144 36 36 SCHOOL TOTAL:144 36 36 SCHOOL TOTAL:144 								0000
Chorus Total: SCHOOL TOTAL:36 180School 137341School Name: Miami Jackson Senior High SchoolPopulation: * of Participants2562Sessment Date 1/11/2000District/StateType of OrganizationPerforming Organization# of ParticipantsOverall Assessm1/11/2000187DistrictMarching BandMiami Jackson HS Marching Band112Superior2/24/2001224DistrictBand S&EMiami Jackson HS Marching Band128//24/2001218DistrictJazz BandMiami Jackson HS Concert Band135Superior/10/2001273DistrictConcert BandMiami Jackson HS Concert Band 135Superior/11/2001335StateBand S&EMiami Jackson HS Concert Band 229NS/11/2001336StateJazz BandMiami Jackson HS Jazz Band18Excellent/11/2001336StateJazz BandMiami Jackson HS Jazz Band18Excellent//11/2001336StateJazz BandMiami Jackson HS Concert Band18Excellent//11/2001336StateJazz BandMiami Jackson HS Jazz Band18Excellent//11/2001329StateConcert BandMiami Jackson HS Concert Band42Excellent	0/0/2001	000	Otate	Onorda Ode	Marni Euson Centor Figh Centor	Band Total		
School 137341School Name:Miami Jackson Senior High SchoolPopulation:2562ssessment DateIDDistrict/StateType of OrganizationPerforming Organization# of ParticipantsOverall Assessm1/11/2000187DistrictMarching BandMiami Jackson HS Marching Band112Superior/24/2001224DistrictBand S&EMiami Jackson HS Marching Band128/24/2001218DistrictJazz BandMiami Jackson HS Jazz Band19Superior/10/2001273DistrictConcert BandMiami Jackson HS Concert Band 135Superior/11/2001335StateBand S&EMiami Jackson HS Concert Band 229NS/11/2001336StateJazz BandMiami Jackson HS Jazz Band18Excellent//11/2001329StateConcert BandMiami Jackson HS Concert Band42Excellent								
Seessment DateIDDistrict/StateType of OrganizationPerforming Organization# of ParticipantsOverall Assessment Assessment Assessment Date1/11/2000187DistrictMarching BandMiami Jackson HS Marching Band112Superior/24/2001224DistrictBand S&EMiami Jackson HS Marching Band128/24/2001218DistrictJazz BandMiami Jackson HS Jazz Band19Superior/10/2001273DistrictConcert BandMiami Jackson HS Concert Band 135Superior/10/2001273DistrictConcert BandMiami Jackson HS Concert Band 229NS/11/2001335StateBand S&EMiami Jackson HS Jazz Band18Excellent/11/2001336StateJazz BandMiami Jackson HS Jazz Band18Excellent/3/2001329StateConcert BandMiami Jackson HS Concert Band42Excellent								
Seessment DateIDDistrict/StateType of OrganizationPerforming Organization# of ParticipantsOverall Assessment Assessment Assessment Date1/11/2000187DistrictMarching BandMiami Jackson HS Marching Band112Superior/24/2001224DistrictBand S&EMiami Jackson HS Marching Band128/24/2001218DistrictJazz BandMiami Jackson HS Jazz Band19Superior/10/2001273DistrictConcert BandMiami Jackson HS Concert Band 135Superior/10/2001273DistrictConcert BandMiami Jackson HS Concert Band 229NS/11/2001335StateBand S&EMiami Jackson HS Jazz Band18Excellent/11/2001336StateJazz BandMiami Jackson HS Jazz Band18Excellent/3/2001329StateConcert BandMiami Jackson HS Concert Band42Excellent	School 1	272/1	Schoo	Namo: Miami	Jackson Soniar High School	Pop	ulation	2562
1/11/2000187DistrictMarching BandMiami Jackson HS Marching Band112Superior/24/2001224DistrictBand S&EMiami Jackson High School128128/24/2001218DistrictJazz BandMiami Jackson HS Jazz Band19Superior/10/2001273DistrictConcert BandMiami Jackson HS Concert Band 135Superior/10/2001273DistrictConcert BandMiami Jackson HS Concert Band 229NS/11/2001335StateBand S&EMiami Jackson HS Jazz Band18Excellent/11/2001336StateJazz BandMiami Jackson HS Jazz Band18Excellent/3/2001329StateConcert BandMiami Jackson HS Concert Band42Excellent					•	•		
/24/2001224DistrictBand S&EMiami Jackson High School128/24/2001218DistrictJazz BandMiami Jackson HS Jazz Band19Superior/10/2001273DistrictConcert BandMiami Jackson HS Concert Band 135Superior/10/2001273DistrictConcert BandMiami Jackson HS Concert Band 135Superior/10/2001273DistrictConcert BandMiami Jackson HS Concert Band 229NS/11/2001335StateBand S&EMiami Jackson High School18/11/2001336StateJazz BandMiami Jackson HS Jazz Band18Excellent/3/2001329StateConcert BandMiami Jackson HS Concert Band42Excellent						#		
/24/2001218DistrictJazz BandMiami Jackson HS Jazz Band19Superior/10/2001273DistrictConcert BandMiami Jackson HS Concert Band 135Superior/10/2001273DistrictConcert BandMiami Jackson HS Concert Band 229NS/11/2001335StateBand S&EMiami Jackson HS Jazz Band1818/11/2001336StateJazz BandMiami Jackson HS Jazz Band18Excellent/3/2001329StateConcert BandMiami Jackson HS Concert Band42Excellent				•	0			Superior
/10/2001273DistrictConcert BandMiami Jackson HS Concert Band 135Superior/10/2001273DistrictConcert BandMiami Jackson HS Concert Band 229NS/11/2001335StateBand S&EMiami Jackson HS School18/11/2001336StateJazz BandMiami Jackson HS Jazz Band18Excellent/3/2001329StateConcert BandMiami Jackson HS Concert Band42Excellent					0			<b>•</b> •
/10/2001273DistrictConcert BandMiami Jackson HS Concert Band 229NS/11/2001335StateBand S&EMiami Jackson High School18/11/2001336StateJazz BandMiami Jackson HS Jazz Band18Excellent/3/2001329StateConcert BandMiami Jackson HS Concert Band42Excellent								•
/11/2001335StateBand S&EMiami Jackson High School18/11/2001336StateJazz BandMiami Jackson HS Jazz Band18Excellent/3/2001329StateConcert BandMiami Jackson HS Concert Band42Excellent	3/10/2001							Superior
/11/2001336StateJazz BandMiami Jackson HS Jazz Band18Excellent/3/2001329StateConcert BandMiami Jackson HS Concert Band42Excellent		273	District		Miami Jackson HS Concert Band 2			NS
/3/2001 329 State Concert Band Miami Jackson HS Concert Band 42 Excellent	3/10/2001							
	3/10/2001 3/10/2001 4/11/2001		State	Band S&E	Miami Jackson High School		18	
Band Total: 401	3/10/2001 \$/11/2001	335			•			Excellent
	3/10/2001	335 336	State	Jazz Band	Miami Jackson HS Jazz Band		18	Excellent Excellent

2000-01 State Music Performance Assessment Report

401

SCHOOL TOTAL:

School 1	37361	School	Name: Mi	mi Killian Senior High School	Popula	ation:	3484
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organizati		# of P	articipants	Overall Assessmen
11/11/2000	187	District	Marching Ba	-		144	Superior
2/17/2001	241	District	Chorus S&E	Miami Killian Senior High School		5	
2/24/2001	224	District	Band S&E	Miami Killian Senior High School		136	
2/24/2001	218	District	Jazz Band	Miami Killian SHS Jazz Band		21	Superior
3/1/2001	302	District	Chorus	Miami Killian SHS Concert Chorus		33	Excellent
3/10/2001	273	District	Concert Ban	Miami Killian SHS Concert Band 1		60	Superior
3/10/2001	273	District	Concert Ban	Miami Killian SHS Concert Band 2		56	Superior
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Miami Killian Senior High School		45	·
4/11/2001	336	State	Jazz Band	Miami Killian SHS Jazz Band		19	Superior
5/3/2001	329	State	Concert Ban	Miami Killian SHS Concert Band		67	Superior
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Miami Killian Senior High School		1	
0/0/2001	000	Olalo	onorao ode	Marin Runari Cornor Figh Corloor	Band Total:	548	
				c	Chorus Total:	39	
					OOL TOTAL:	587	
School 1	36501	School	Name: Mi	mi Lakes Middle School	Popula	ation:	1643
Assessment Date		District/State	Type of Organizati		•	articipants	Overall Assessmen
3/3/2001	225	District	Band S&E	Miami Lakes Middle School		50	
3/23/2001	308	District	Concert Ban	Miami Lakes MS Concert Band		55	Excellent
3/28/2001	303	District	Chorus	Miami Lakes MS Women's Chorus		43	Good
0/20/2001	000	District	Onorus	Miami Lakes Me Women's Orlords	Band Total:	105	0000
				0	Chorus Total:	43	
					OOL TOTAL:	43 148	
School 1	37381	School	Name: Mi	mi Norland Senior High School	Popula	ation:	2366
Assessment Date		District/State	Type of Organizati		# of P		Overall Assessment
11/11/2000	187	District	Marching Ba	•		109	Superior
2/17/2001	241	District	Chorus S&E	Miami Norland Senior High School		20	
2/24/2001	224	District	Band S&E	Miami Norland Senior High School		39	
2/24/2001	218	District	Jazz Band	Miami Norland SHS Jazz Band		20	NS
3/1/2001	302	District	Chorus	Miami Norland SHS Inspirations Choru	JS	21	Good
3/10/2001	273	District	Concert Ban	Miami Norland SHS Concert Band		61	Excellent
					Band Total:	229	
				C	horus Total:	41	
				SCH	OOL TOTAL:	270	
School 1	37411	School	Name: Mi	mi Northwestern Senior High Schoo	ol Popula	ation:	3044
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organizati	-	•	articipants	Overall Assessmen
11/11/2000	187	District	Marching Ba			161	Superior
2/17/2001	241	District	Chorus S&E	Miami Northwestern Senior High Scho		38	Caponor
2/24/2001	224	District	Band S&E	Miami Northwestern Senior High Scho		163	
	224	District	Danu Jac	Mianii Morti Westerri Senior Liigh Scho		103	

Miami Northwestern SHS Jazz Band

Miami Northwestern SHS Orchestra

Miami Northwestern SHS Concert Chorus

Miami Northwestern SHS Concert Band 1

District

District

District

District

Jazz Band

Orchestra

Concert Band

Chorus

2/24/2001

2/28/2001

3/1/2001

3/10/2001

continued

218

349

302

273

20

20

20

41

Superior

Fair

NS

Excellent

Miami Nort	hwesteri	n Senior High	School continued			
3/10/2001	273	District	Concert Band	Miami Northwestern SHS Concert Band 2	77	Excellent
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Miami Northwestern Senior High School	22	
4/11/2001	336	State	Jazz Band	Miami Northwestern SHS Jazz Band	20	Superior
				Band Total:	504	
				Chorus Total:	58	
				Orchestra Total:	20	
				SCHOOL TOTAL:	582	

School 137431	School	Name: Miami F	Palmetto Senior High School	Population:	3395
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/11/2000 187	District	Marching Band	Miami Palmetto SHS Marching Band	145	Excellent
2/3/2001 332	District	Orchestra S&E	Miami Palmetto Senior High School	22	
2/17/2001 241	District	Chorus S&E	Miami Palmetto Senior High School	37	
2/24/2001 224	District	Band S&E	Miami Palmetto Senior High School	261	
2/24/2001 218	District	Jazz Band	Miami Palmetto SHS Jazz Band	20	Good
2/28/2001 349	District	Orchestra	Miami Palmetto SHS Chamber Orchestra	27	Superior
2/28/2001 349	District	Orchestra	Miami Palmetto SHS Orchestra	84	Superior
3/1/2001 302	District	Chorus	Miami Palmetto SHS Varsity Singers	36	Excellent
3/1/2001 302	District	Chorus	Miami Palmetto SHS Girls' Concert Chorus	21	CO
3/1/2001 302	District	Chorus	Miami Palmetto SHS Omega Singers	25	Superior
3/10/2001 273	District	Concert Band	Miami Palmetto SHS Concert Band 1	46	Excellent
3/10/2001 273	District	Concert Band	Miami Palmetto SHS Concert Band 2	38	Good
4/11/2001 335	State	Band S&E	Miami Palmetto Senior High School	22	
4/26/2001 333	State	Orchestra	Miami Palmetto SHS Symphony Orchestra	86	Superior
4/26/2001 333	State	Orchestra	Miami Palmetto SHS Chamber Orchestra	27	Superior
5/5/2001 355	State	Chorus	Miami Palmetto SHS Omega Singers	26	Good
5/5/2001 353	State	Chorus S&E	Miami Palmetto Senior High School	7	
			Band To	otal: 532	
			Chorus To	otal: 152	
			Orchestra To	otal: 246	
			SCHOOL TOT	TAL: 930	

School 137461	School Na	ame: Miami S	enior High School	Population:	3216
Assessment Date ID	District/State Ty	ype of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/11/2000 187	District N	Marching Band	Miami Senior High School Marching Band	111	Superior
2/17/2001 241	District C	Chorus S&E	Miami Senior High School	10	
2/24/2001 224	District B	Band S&E	Miami Senior High School	88	
2/24/2001 218	District J	lazz Band	Miami Senior HS Jazz Band	25	Superior
3/1/2001 302	District C	Chorus	Miami Senior HS Concert Chorus	52	Excellent
3/10/2001 273	District C	Concert Band	Miami Senior HS Concert Band	38	Excellent
4/11/2001 335	State B	Band S&E	Miami Senior High School	25	
4/11/2001 336	State J	lazz Band	Miami Senior HS Jazz Band	25	Superior
5/5/2001 353	State C	Chorus S&E	Miami Senior High School	4	·
			Banc	Total: 312	
			Chorus	Total: 66	
			SCHOOL 1	OTAL: 378	

School 1	37731	School	Name:	Miami	Southridge Senior High School	Ρορι	ulation:	4026
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organ	nization	Performing Organization	# c	of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/11/2000	187	District	Marching	Band	Miami Southridge SHS Marching Bar	nd	148	Superior
2/17/2001	241	District	Chorus Sa	&E	Miami Southridge Senior High Schoo	l	14	
2/24/2001	224	District	Band S&E	E	Miami Southridge Senior High Schoo	l	155	
2/24/2001	218	District	Jazz Band	d	Miami Southridge SHS Jazz Band		21	Excellent
3/1/2001	302	District	Chorus		Miami Southridge SHS Singers		25	Superior
3/1/2001	302	District	Chorus		Miami Southridge SHS Spartan Singe	ers	22	Superior
3/10/2001	273	District	Concert B	Band	Miami Southridge SHS Concert Band	11	43	Superior
3/10/2001	273	District	Concert B	Band	Miami Southridge SHS Concert Band	2	65	Superior
3/10/2001	273	District	Concert B	Band	Miami Southridge SHS Concert Band	3	60	Good
5/3/2001	329	State	Concert B	Band	Miami Southridge SHS Concert Band		40	Excellent
5/3/2001	329	State	Concert B		Miami Southridge SHS Concert Band		65	Excellent
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus		Miami Southridge SHS Spartan Singe		23	
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus		Miami Southridge SHS Singers		26	Excellent
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus Sa	8.E	Miami Southridge Senior High Schoo	I	20	Execution
J/J/2001	555	Sidle	Chorus Se		Marin Southrage Senior Fligh Schoo	Band Total:	ے 597	
						Chorus Total:	112	
						HOOL TOTAL:	709	
					50	IOOL IOTAL.	103	
School 1	36521	School	Name:	Miami	Springs Middle School	Ρορι	ulation:	2202
Assessment Date		District/State	Type of Organ	nization	Performing Organization	# c	of Participants	Overall Assessmen
2/3/2001	332	District	Orchestra	a S&E	Miami Springs Middle School		26	
2/28/2001	349	District	Orchestra	а	Miami Springs MS Orchestra		39	Excellent
3/3/2001	225	District	Band S&E	E	Miami Springs Middle School		29	
3/23/2001	308	District	Concert B	Band	Miami Springs MS Concert Band		76	Excellent
3/28/2001	303	District	Chorus		Miami Springs MS Concert Chorus		30	Good
						Band Total:	105	
						Chorus Total:	30	
					Or	chestra Total:	65	
					SCH	HOOL TOTAL:	200	
School 1	37511	School	Name:	Miami	Springs Senior High School	Poni	ulation:	4034
Assessment Date		District/State	Type of Organ		Performing Organization	•	of Participants	
11/11/2000	187	District	Marching		Miami Springs SHS Marching Band	<i>II</i> C	90 90	Superior
2/24/2001	224	District	Band S&E		Miami Springs Senior High School		62	Cuperior
2/24/2001	218	District	Jazz Band		Miami Springs SHS Jazz Band		19	Good
3/10/2001	273	District	Concert B		Miami Springs SHS Concert Band		47	Excellent
								Excellent
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	E	Miami Springs Senior High School	Den I Tetel	3	
					201	Band Total:	221	
					SCH	HOOL TOTAL:	221	
School 1	37531	School	Name:	Miami	Sunset Senior High School	Ρορι	ulation:	3899
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organ		Performing Organization	•	of Participants	
11/11/2000	187	District	Marching		Miami Sunset SHS Marching Band		111	Superior
2/17/2001	241	District	Chorus Sa		Miami Sunset Senior High School		43	
2/24/2001	224	District	Band S&E		Miami Sunset Senior High School		115	
2/24/2001	218	District	Jazz Band		Miami Sunset SHS Jazz Band		19	
212712001	210	District	Jazz Dali	iu -	Mianii Gunsel Ono Jazz Danu		19	Suberior

continued

#### Miami-Dade continued

School	136541	Schoo	ol Name:	Nautilu	IS Middle School Popul	ation:	1609
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	462	
					Chorus Total:	171	
					Band Total:	291	
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus	S&E	Miami Sunset Senior High School	25	
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus		Miami Sunset SHS Camelot Singers	35	Good
3/10/2001	273	District	Concert	Band	Miami Sunset SHS Concert Band	46	Excellent
3/1/2001	302	District	Chorus		Miami Sunset SHS Camelot Singers	30	Superior
3/1/2001	302	District	Chorus		Miami Sunset SHS Choral Union	38	Excellent
Miami Sui	nset Senio	r High Scho	ol continue	ed			

SCHOOL 13	50541	SCHOOL	Name: Nautilus	Iviladie School	Population:	1609
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/3/2001	332	District	Orchestra S&E	Nautilus Middle School	11	
2/28/2001	349	District	Orchestra	Nautilus MS Orchestra	22	Disqualified
3/3/2001	225	District	Band S&E	Nautilus Middle School	111	
3/3/2001	219	District	Jazz Band	Nautilus MS Jazz Band	24	Excellent
3/23/2001	308	District	Concert Band	Nautilus MS Concert Band	51	Superior
3/28/2001	303	District	Chorus	Nautilus MS Mixed Chorus	47	Excellent
					Band Total: 186	
					Chorus Total: 47	
					Orchestra Total: 33	
					SCHOOL TOTAL: 266	

School 137901	School Name:	ew World School of the Arts	Population:	480
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of Organ	ation Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001 241	District Chorus S	E New World School of the Arts	83	
2/24/2001 224	District Band S&I	New World School of the Arts	59	
2/24/2001 218	District Jazz Ban	New World SOTA Jazz Band	19	Superior
2/28/2001 349	District Orchestra	New World SOTA Orchestra	23	Disqualified
3/1/2001 302	District Chorus	New World SOTA Mixed Chorus	56	Superior
3/1/2001 302	District Chorus	New World SOTA Women's Chorus	36	Superior
3/1/2001 302	District Chorus	New World SOTA Men's Chorus	20	Superior
3/10/2001 273	District Concert E	nd New World SOTA Concert Band	53	Superior
5/3/2001 329	State Concert E	nd New World SOTA Concert Band	56	Superior
5/12/2001 356	State Chorus	New World SOTA Women's Chorus	33	Superior
5/12/2001 356	State Chorus	New World SOTA Concert Choir	58	Superior
5/12/2001 356	State Chorus	New World SOTA Men's Chorus	25	Excellent
5/12/2001 354	State Chorus S	E New World School of the Arts	45	
			Band Total: 187	
			Chorus Total: 356	
		01	chestra Total: 23	
		SC	HOOL TOTAL: 566	

School 1	36571	Schoo	Name: Norlan	d Middle School	Populatio	on:	1936
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partici	pants	Overall Assessment
2/28/2001	349	District	Orchestra	Norland MS Orchestra		25	Disqualified
3/3/2001	225	District	Band S&E	Norland Middle School		82	
3/3/2001	219	District	Jazz Band	Norland MS Jazz Band		26	Good
3/23/2001	308	District	Concert Band	Norland MS Concert Band		56	Superior
3/28/2001	303	District	Chorus	Norland MS Concert Chorus		29	Superior
					Band Total:	164	
					Chorus Total:	29	
					Orchestra Total:	25	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	218	

3/3/2001		••••••	Name: North	Dade Middle School	Popula	ation:	848
	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of P	articipants	Overall Assessmen
3/23/2001	225	District	Band S&E	North Dade Middle School		50	
	308	District	Concert Band	North Dade MS Concert Band		38	Good
					Band Total:	88	
				S	SCHOOL TOTAL:	88	
School 13	7541	School	Name: North	Miami Beach Senior High Sch	ool Popula	ation:	2601
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of P	articipants	Overall Assessment
11/11/2000	187	District	Marching Band	North Miami Beach SHS Marching	Band	67	Excellent
2/17/2001	241	District	Chorus S&E	North Miami Beach Senior High Section 2015	chool	17	
2/24/2001	224	District	Band S&E	North Miami Beach Senior High Se	chool	91	
2/24/2001	218	District	Jazz Band	North Miami Beach SHS Jazz Bar	ld	16	NS
3/1/2001	302	District	Chorus	North Miami Beach SHS Charger	Chorus	26	Excellent
3/10/2001	273	District	Concert Band	North Miami Beach SHS Concert I	Band	37	NS
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	North Miami Beach Senior High Section	chool	4	
				C C	Band Total:	215	
					Chorus Total:	43	
				S	CHOOL TOTAL:	258	
School 13	6631	School	Name: North	Miami Middle School	Popula	ation:	1892
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	•	articipants	Overall Assessment
	303	District	Chorus	North Miami MS Concert Chorus		35	CO
0,20,200		2.00.000	0.10100		Chorus Total:	35	•••
				S	SCHOOL TOTAL:	35	
	7591	School		Miami Senior High School	Popula		
	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of P	articipants	Overall Assessment
	187	District	Marching Band	North Miami SHS Marching Band		101	Superior
	224	District	Band S&E	North Miami Senior High School		74	
3/10/2001	273	District	Concert Band	North Miami SHS Concert Band		38	Excellent
					Band Total:	213	
				S	SCHOOL TOTAL:	213	
School 13	6681	School	Name: Palm S	Springs Middle School	Popula	ation:	1869
	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of P	articipants	Overall Assessment
3/3/2001	225	District	Band S&E	Palm Springs Middle School		126	
3/3/2001	219	District	Jazz Band	Palm Springs MS Jazz Band		23	Superior
3/23/2001	308	District	Concert Band	Palm Springs MS Concert Band		67	Superior
3/28/2001	303	District	Chorus	Palm Springs MS SAB Chorus		43	Excellent
					Band Total:	216	
					Chorus Total:	43	
				S	SCHOOL TOTAL:	259	
	0263	School	Name: Palme	r Trinity School			
School 13		District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of P	articipants	Overall Assessment
	ID			Palmer Trinity School (HS)		44	
Assessment Date	ID 224	District	Band S&F				
Assessment Date 2/24/2001	224	District	Band S&E Band S&E				
Assessment Date 2/24/2001 3/3/2001	224 225	District	Band S&E	Palmer Trinity School (MS)		17	Excellent
Assessment Date 2/24/2001 3/3/2001	224				Band Total:		Excellent

School 1	36701	School	Name: Palme	tto Middle School	Populat	ion:	1877
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Par	ticipants	Overall Assessmen
2/3/2001	332	District	Orchestra S&E	Palmetto Middle School		7	
2/28/2001	349	District	Orchestra	Palmetto MS Orchestra		37	Disqualified
3/3/2001	225	District	Band S&E	Palmetto Middle School		128	
3/3/2001	219	District	Jazz Band	Palmetto MS Jazz Band		26	Excellent
3/23/2001	308	District	Concert Band	Palmetto MS Concert Band		61	Superior
					Band Total:	215	-
					Orchestra Total:	44	
				S	SCHOOL TOTAL:	259	
School 1	36721	School	Name: Parkw	ay Middle School	Populat	ion:	1166
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Par	ticipants	Overall Assessmen
3/3/2001	225	District	Band S&E	Parkway Middle School		29	
3/23/2001	308	District	Concert Band	Parkway MS Concert Band		24	Excellent
				,	Band Total:	53	
				S	SCHOOL TOTAL:	53	
	36041	School		V. Bell Middle School	Populat		
Assessment Date 2/17/2001	іD 241	District/State	Type of Organization Chorus S&E	Performing Organization Paul Bell Middle School	# of Par	ticipants	Overall Assessmen
		District				10	
3/3/2001	225	District	Band S&E	Paul Bell Middle School		28	
3/23/2001	308	District	Concert Band	Paul Bell MS Concert Band		39	Excellent
3/28/2001	303	District	Chorus	Paul Bell MS Concert Chorus		58	Excellent
					Band Total:	67	
					Chorus Total:	68	
				S	SCHOOL TOTAL:	135	
School 1	36741	School	Name: Ponce	De Leon Middle School	Populat	ion:	1262
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Par	ticipants	Overall Assessment
3/3/2001	225	District	Band S&E	Ponce De Leon Middle School		18	
3/23/2001	308	District	Concert Band	Ponce De Leon MS Concert Band		45	Excellent
					Band Total:	63	
				S	SCHOOL TOTAL:	63	
	30153a	School	Name: Ranso	m Everglades Middle School			
School 1	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization		ticipants	Overall Assessment
Assessment Date							
Assessment Date	225	District	Band S&E	Ransom Everglades Middle Schoo	l	31	
Assessment Date	225 308	District District	Band S&E Concert Band	Ransom Everglades Middle Schoo Ransom Everglades MS Concert I		31 57	Superior
Assessment Date 3/3/2001				-			Superior
Assessment Date 3/3/2001				Ransom Everglades MS Concert I	Band	57	Superior
Assessment Date 3/3/2001 3/23/2001		District	Concert Band	Ransom Everglades MS Concert I	Band Band Total:	57 <b>88</b>	Superior
Assessment Date 3/3/2001 3/23/2001 School 1 Assessment Date	308 30153b ID	District	Concert Band Name: Ranso Type of Organization	Ransom Everglades MS Concert I som Everglades Upper Performing Organization	Band Band Total: SCHOOL TOTAL:	57 88 88 ticipants	
Assessment Date 3/3/2001 3/23/2001 School 1 Assessment Date	308 <b>30153b</b>	District School	Concert Band Name: Ranso Type of Organization Chorus S&E	Ransom Everglades MS Concert B s m Everglades Upper	Band Band Total: SCHOOL TOTAL:	57 88 88	
Assessment Date 3/3/2001 3/23/2001 School 1: Assessment Date 2/17/2001	308 30153b ID	District School District/State	Concert Band Name: Ranso Type of Organization	Ransom Everglades MS Concert I som Everglades Upper Performing Organization	Band Band Total: SCHOOL TOTAL:	57 88 88 ticipants	
Assessment Date 3/3/2001 3/23/2001 School 1: Assessment Date 2/17/2001 2/24/2001	308 30153b ID 241	District School District/State District	Concert Band Name: Ranso Type of Organization Chorus S&E	Ransom Everglades MS Concert B <b>Som Everglades Upper</b> Performing Organization Ransom Everglades Upper	Band Band Total: SCHOOL TOTAL: # of Par	57 88 88 ticipants 5	
Assessment Date 3/3/2001 3/23/2001 <b>School 1</b> : Assessment Date 2/17/2001 2/24/2001 2/24/2001	308 30153b <sup>ID</sup> 241 224	District School District/State District District	Concert Band Name: Ranso Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E	Ransom Everglades MS Concert B <b>m Everglades Upper</b> Performing Organization Ransom Everglades Upper Ransom Everglades Upper	Band Band Total: SCHOOL TOTAL: # of Par	57 88 88 ticipants 5 63	Overall Assessmen
Assessment Date 3/3/2001 3/23/2001 <b>School 1</b> : Assessment Date 2/17/2001 2/24/2001 2/24/2001	308 30153b ID 241 224 218	District School District/State District District District	Concert Band Name: Ranso Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Jazz Band	Ransom Everglades MS Concert B <b>m Everglades Upper</b> Performing Organization Ransom Everglades Upper Ransom Everglades Upper Ransom Everglades Upper Ransom Everglades Upper Jazz E	Band Band Total: SCHOOL TOTAL: # of Par Band ert Chorus	57 88 88 ticipants 5 63 23	Overall Assessmen
Assessment Date 3/3/2001 3/23/2001 School 1: Assessment Date 2/17/2001 2/24/2001 2/24/2001 3/1/2001	308 30153b 1D 241 224 218 302	District <b>School</b> District/State District District District District District	Concert Band Name: Ranso Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Jazz Band Chorus	Ransom Everglades MS Concert B <b>Performing Organization</b> Ransom Everglades Upper Ransom Everglades Upper Ransom Everglades Upper Ransom Everglades Upper Jazz E Ransom Everglades Upper Conce	Band Band Total: SCHOOL TOTAL: # of Par Band ert Chorus	57 88 88 ticipants 5 63 23 19	Overall Assessmen Excellent Superior
Assessment Date 3/3/2001 3/23/2001 <b>School 1:</b> Assessment Date 2/17/2001 2/24/2001 2/24/2001 3/1/2001	308 30153b 1D 241 224 218 302	District <b>School</b> District/State District District District District District	Concert Band Name: Ranso Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Jazz Band Chorus	Ransom Everglades MS Concert B <b>Performing Organization</b> Ransom Everglades Upper Ransom Everglades Upper Ransom Everglades Upper Ransom Everglades Upper Jazz E Ransom Everglades Upper Conce	Band Band Total: SCHOOL TOTAL: # of Par # of Par Band ert Chorus ert Band	57 88 88 ticipants 5 63 23 19 58	Overall Assessmen Excellent Superior

School 136761	School Name	: Redland Middle School	Populatior	1523
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of C	Organization Performing Organization	# of Participa	nts Overall Assessmen
2/28/2001 349	District Orche	stra Redland MS Orchestra	4	42 Good
3/3/2001 225	District Band	S&E Redland Middle School	:	32
3/23/2001 308	District Conce	ert Band Redland MS Concert Band	4	44 Excellent
			Band Total:	76
			Orchestra Total:	42
			SCHOOL TOTAL: 1 <sup>4</sup>	18
School 136781	School Name	Richmond Heights Middle School	Populatior	n: 1477
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of C	Drganization Performing Organization	# of Participa	nts Overall Assessment
2/28/2001 349	District Orche	stra Richmond Heights MS Orchest	ra	15 Disqualified
3/3/2001 225	District Band	S&E Richmond Heights Middle Scho	ol	2
3/23/2001 308	District Conce	Richmond Heights MS Concert		64 CO
3/28/2001 303	District Choru	-		38 Excellent
0,20,2001 000				66
				38
				15
				19
	School Name	Riviera Middle School	Populatior	. 1166
			•	
Assessment Date ID 3/3/2001 225	District/State Type of C District Band	Drganization Performing Organization S&E Riviera Middle School	# of Participa	
				19 DE Cood
3/23/2001 308				35 Good
3/28/2001 303	District Choru	s Riviera MS Concert Chorus		34 Disqualified
				54
				34
			SCHOOL TOTAL:	38
School 136821	School Name	Rockway Middle School	Populatior	n: 1485
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of C	Organization Performing Organization	# of Participa	nts Overall Assessment
3/3/2001 225	District Band	S&E Rockway Middle School		38
3/3/2001 219	District Jazz E	Band Rockway MS Jazz Band	:	38 CO
3/23/2001 308	District Conce	ert Band Rockway MS Concert Band	!	50 CO
3/28/2001 303	District Choru	s Rockway MS Signing Singers	4	46 Good
		-	Band Total: 12	26
			Chorus Total:	46
			SCHOOL TOTAL: 1	72
School 136121	School Name	Ruben Dario Middle School	Populatior	: 1563
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of C	Organization Performing Organization	# of Participa	nts Overall Assessmen
3/3/2001 225	District Band			56
3/3/2001 219	District Jazz E			14 Good
3/23/2001 308		ert Band Ruben Dario MS Concert Band		41 Excellent
0/20/2001 000	District Oberry			

District

Chorus

3/28/2001

303

СО

School	136841	Schoo	I Name:	Shenar	ndoah Middle School	Popula	tion:	1598
Assessment Dat	e ID	District/State	Type of Orga	nization	Performing Organization	# of Pa	articipants	Overall Assessmen
3/3/2001	225	District	Band S&	E	Shenandoah Middle School		29	
3/23/2001	308	District	Concert I	Band	Shenandoah MS Concert Band		42	Superior
						Band Total:	71	
						SCHOOL TOTAL:	71	
School	137701	Schoo	I Name:	South I	Dade Senior High School	Popula	tion:	2610

Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/11/2000	187	District	Marching Band	South Dade SHS Marching Band	66	Superior
2/3/2001	332	District	Orchestra S&E	South Dade Senior High School	4	
2/17/2001	241	District	Chorus S&E	South Dade Senior High School	11	
2/24/2001	224	District	Band S&E	South Dade Senior High School	46	
2/24/2001	218	District	Jazz Band	South Dade SHS Jazz Band	18	NS
2/28/2001	349	District	Orchestra	South Dade SHS Orchestra	17	Superior
3/1/2001	302	District	Chorus	South Dade SHS Women's Ensemble Chorus	21	Superior
3/1/2001	302	District	Chorus	South Dade SHS Varsity Singers	24	Excellent
3/10/2001	273	District	Concert Band	South Dade SHS Concert Band	55	Good
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	South Dade SHS Women's Ensemble Chorus	27	Good
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	South Dade Senior High School	2	
				Band T	otal: 185	
				Chorus T	otal: 85	
				Orchestra T	otal: 21	
				SCHOOL TO	TAL: 291	

School 136	6881	School	Name: South M	liami Middle School	Population:	1142
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/3/2001 3	332	District	Orchestra S&E	South Miami Middle School	10	
2/17/2001 2	241	District	Chorus S&E	South Miami Middle School	25	
2/28/2001 3	349	District	Orchestra	South Miami MS Orchestra	28	Excellent
3/3/2001 2	225	District	Band S&E	South Miami Middle School	61	
3/23/2001 3	308	District	Concert Band	South Miami MS Concert Band	69	Excellent
3/28/2001 3	303	District	Chorus	South Miami MS Beginning Concert Chorus	43	Superior
3/28/2001 3	303	District	Chorus	South Miami MS Concert Chorus	57	Superior
				Band	Total: 130	-
				Chorus	Total: 125	
				Orchestra	Total: 38	
				SCHOOL TO	DTAL: 293	

School 137721	School	Name: South	Miami Senior High School	Population:	2865
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/3/2001 332	District	Orchestra S&E	South Miami Senior High School	9	
2/17/2001 241	District	Chorus S&E	South Miami Senior High School	41	
2/24/2001 224	District	Band S&E	South Miami Senior High School	64	
2/24/2001 218	District	Jazz Band	South Miami SHS Jazz Band	16	Superior
2/28/2001 349	District	Orchestra	South Miami SHS Orchestra	46	Excellent
3/1/2001 302	District	Chorus	South Miami SHS Women's Concert Chorus	41	Superior
3/1/2001 302	District	Chorus	South Miami SHS Concert Chorus	43	Superior
3/10/2001 273	District	Concert Band	South Miami SHS Concert Band	63	Superior

continued

### Miami-Dade continued

#### South Miami Senior High School continued

3/24/2001	320	District	Chorus S&E	South Miami Senior High School	25	
4/2/2001	350	State	Orchestra S&E	South Miami Senior High School	13	
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	South Miami Senior High School	16	
4/11/2001	336	State	Jazz Band	South Miami SHS Jazz Band	16	Superior
4/26/2001	333	State	Orchestra	South Miami SHS Cobra Orchestra	53	Excellent
5/3/2001	329	State	Concert Band	South Miami SHS Concert Band	63	Superior
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	South Miami SHS Women's Concert Chorus	38	Superior
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	South Miami SHS Concert Chorus	39	Excellent
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	South Miami Senior High School	57	
				Band Total:	238	
				Chorus Total:	284	
				Orchestra Total:	121	
				SCHOOL TOTAL:	643	

School 1377	'41 Schoo	I Name: Southw	vest Miami Senior High School	Population:	3500
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/11/2000 187	7 District	Marching Band	Southwest Miami SHS Marching Band	72	Excellent
2/17/2001 241	1 District	Chorus S&E	Southwest Miami Senior High School	23	
2/24/2001 224	4 District	Band S&E	Southwest Miami Senior High School	26	
3/1/2001 302	2 District	Chorus	Southwest Miami SHS Vocal Ensemble	30	Superior
3/10/2001 273	3 District	Concert Band	Southwest Miami SHS Concert Band	47	Excellent
5/5/2001 355	5 State	Chorus	Southwest Miami SHS Vocal Ensemble	34	Good
5/5/2001 353	3 State	Chorus S&E	Southwest Miami Senior High School	3	
			Band To	otal: 145	
			Chorus To	otal: 90	
			SCHOOL TOT	AL: 235	

School 1	36861	School	Name: Southw	ood Middle School	Population:	1784
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/3/2001	332	District	Orchestra S&E	Southwood Middle School	32	
2/17/2001	241	District	Chorus S&E	Southwood Middle School	88	
2/28/2001	349	District	Orchestra	Southwood MS Intermediate Orchestra	26	Superior
2/28/2001	349	District	Orchestra	Southwood MS Advanced Orchestra	32	Superior
3/3/2001	225	District	Band S&E	Southwood Middle School	205	
3/3/2001	219	District	Jazz Band	Southwood MS Jazz Band	27	Superior
3/23/2001	308	District	Concert Band	Southwood MS Concert Band	59	Superior
3/28/2001	303	District	Chorus	Southwood MS Beginning Concert Chorus	58	Superior
3/28/2001	303	District	Chorus	Southwood MS Advanced Concert Chorus	41	Superior
3/28/2001	303	District	Chorus	Southwood MS Intermediate Concert Chorus	33	Excellent
3/28/2001	303	District	Chorus	Southwood MS Girls' Concert Chorus	27	Superior
				Band T	otal: 291	
				Chorus T	otal: 247	
				Orchestra T	otal: 90	
				SCHOOL TO	TAL: 628	

School 1	30158	School	Name: St. Bren	ndan High School		
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participant	s Overall Assessment
2/17/2001	241	District	Chorus S&E	St. Brendan High School	15	5
3/1/2001	302	District	Chorus	St. Brendan HS Sabre Singers	20	) Excellent
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	St. Brendan High School	18	3
					Chorus Total: 53	3
					SCHOOL TOTAL: 53	}

Accoccmont Data	<b>36281</b>	School District/State	I Name: Thoma Type of Organization	s Jefferson Middle School Performing Organization	<b>Populatio</b> # of Particip		<b>1189</b> Overall Assessmen
Assessment Date 3/3/2001	225	District	Band S&E	Thomas Jefferson Middle School		41	Overall Assessmen
J/ J/ Z00 I	225	District	Danu Gal	momas sellerson middle School	Band Total:	<b>41</b>	
				S	CHOOL TOTAL:	41	
School 1	36901	School	Name: W.R. TI	homas Middle School	Populatio	n:	1196
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	<ul> <li># of Particip</li> </ul>		Overall Assessmer
2/3/2001	332	District	Orchestra S&E	W.R. Thomas Middle School		18	
2/28/2001	349	District	Orchestra	W.R. Thomas MS Orchestra		19	Disqualified
3/3/2001	219	District	Jazz Band	W.R. Thomas MS Jazz Band		21	Good
3/23/2001	308	District	Concert Band	W.R. Thomas MS Concert Band		37	Good
					Band Total:	58	
				C	Orchestra Total:	37	
					CHOOL TOTAL:	95	
School 1	36961	School	Name: West N	liami Middle School	Populatio	n:	1674
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Particip		Overall Assessmer
3/3/2001	225	District	Band S&E	West Miami Middle School		40	
3/23/2001	308	District	Concert Band	West Miami MS Concert Band		49	Superior
					Band Total:	89	·
			S	CHOOL TOTAL:	89		
School 1	30206	School	Name: Westm	inster Christian-152nd Street			
Assessment Date		District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Particip	oants	Overall Assessme
2/3/2001	332	District	Orchestra S&E	Westminster Christian-152nd Stree		40	
2/17/2001	241	District	Chorus S&E	Westminster Christian-152nd Stree		32	
2/17/2001	241	District	Chorus S&E	Westminster Christian-152nd Stree	( )	93	
2/24/2001	224	District	Band S&E	Westminster Christian-152nd Stree	( )	12	
2/28/2001	349	District	Orchestra	Westminster Christian MS Advance	( )	48	Superior
2/28/2001	349	District	Orchestra	Westminster Christian MS Intermed		40	Superior
2/28/2001	349	District	Orchestra	Westminster Christian HS Orchestr		47	Superior
2/28/2001	349	District	Orchestra	Westminster Christian HS Orchestr		18	Superior
3/1/2001	302	District	Chorus	Westminister Christian HS Concert		35	Superior
3/1/2001	302	District	Chorus	Westminister Christian HS Women's		33	Superior
	225	District	Band S&E	Westminster Christian-152nd Stree		14	Capenor
	273	District	Concert Band	Westminister Christian HS Concert		47	Superior
3/3/2001					Bano		Caponol
3/3/2001 3/10/2001							Superior
3/3/2001 3/10/2001 3/23/2001	308	District	Concert Band	Westminster Christian MS Concert	Band	35	Superior Superior
3/3/2001 3/10/2001 3/23/2001 3/28/2001	308 303	District District	Concert Band Chorus	Westminster Christian MS Concert Westminster Christian MS Advance	Band d Concert Chorus	35 38	Superior
3/3/2001 3/10/2001 3/23/2001 3/28/2001 3/28/2001	308 303 303	District District District	Concert Band Chorus Chorus	Westminster Christian MS Concert Westminster Christian MS Advance Westminster Christian MS Beginnir	Band d Concert Chorus g Chorus	35 38 20	•
3/3/2001 3/10/2001 3/23/2001 3/28/2001 3/28/2001 4/11/2001	308 303 303 335	District District District State	Concert Band Chorus Chorus Band S&E	Westminster Christian MS Concert Westminster Christian MS Advance Westminster Christian MS Beginnir Westminster Christian-152nd Stree	Band d Concert Chorus g Chorus t (HS)	35 38 20 6	Superior Superior
3/3/2001 3/10/2001 3/23/2001 3/28/2001 3/28/2001 4/11/2001 4/26/2001	308 303 303 335 333	District District District State State	Concert Band Chorus Chorus Band S&E Orchestra	Westminster Christian MS Concert Westminster Christian MS Advance Westminster Christian MS Beginnir Westminster Christian-152nd Stree Westminster Christian HS String O	Band d Concert Chorus g Chorus t (HS) chestra	35 38 20 6 46	Superior Superior Superior
3/3/2001 3/10/2001 3/23/2001 3/28/2001 3/28/2001 4/11/2001 4/26/2001 4/26/2001	308 303 303 335 333 333	District District District State State State	Concert Band Chorus Chorus Band S&E Orchestra Orchestra	Westminster Christian MS Concert Westminster Christian MS Advance Westminster Christian MS Beginnir Westminster Christian-152nd Stree Westminster Christian HS String Of Westminster Christian HS Vivace C	Band d Concert Chorus g Chorus t (HS) rchestra 0rchestra	35 38 20 6 46 17	Superior Superior Superior Superior
3/3/2001 3/10/2001 3/23/2001 3/28/2001 3/28/2001 4/11/2001 4/26/2001 4/26/2001 5/3/2001	308 303 303 335 333 333 329	District District District State State State State	Concert Band Chorus Chorus Band S&E Orchestra Orchestra Concert Band	Westminster Christian MS Concert Westminster Christian MS Advance Westminster Christian MS Beginnir Westminster Christian-152nd Stree Westminster Christian HS String Of Westminster Christian HS Vivace C Westminster Christian HS Concert	Band d Concert Chorus g Chorus t (HS) rchestra Prchestra Band	35 38 20 6 46 17 46	Superior Superior Superior Excellent
3/3/2001 3/10/2001 3/23/2001 3/28/2001 3/28/2001 4/11/2001 4/26/2001 4/26/2001 5/3/2001 5/5/2001	308 303 303 335 333 333 329 355	District District District State State State State State State	Concert Band Chorus Chorus Band S&E Orchestra Orchestra Concert Band Chorus	Westminster Christian MS Concert Westminster Christian MS Advance Westminster Christian MS Beginnir Westminster Christian-152nd Stree Westminster Christian HS String O Westminster Christian HS Vivace C Westminster Christian HS Concert Westminster Christian HS Concert	Band d Concert Chorus g Chorus t (HS) rchestra orchestra Band Chorus	<ul> <li>35</li> <li>38</li> <li>20</li> <li>6</li> <li>46</li> <li>17</li> <li>46</li> <li>36</li> </ul>	Superior Superior Superior Superior
3/3/2001 3/10/2001 3/23/2001 3/28/2001 3/28/2001 4/11/2001 4/26/2001 4/26/2001 5/3/2001 5/5/2001	308 303 303 335 333 333 329	District District District State State State State	Concert Band Chorus Chorus Band S&E Orchestra Orchestra Concert Band	Westminster Christian MS Concert Westminster Christian MS Advance Westminster Christian MS Beginnir Westminster Christian-152nd Stree Westminster Christian HS String Of Westminster Christian HS Vivace C Westminster Christian HS Concert	Band d Concert Chorus g Chorus t (HS) rchestra brchestra Band Chorus t (HS)	35 38 20 6 46 17 46 36 15	Superior Superior Superior Excellent
3/3/2001 3/10/2001 3/23/2001 3/28/2001 3/28/2001 4/11/2001 4/26/2001 4/26/2001 5/3/2001 5/5/2001	308 303 303 335 333 333 329 355	District District District State State State State State State	Concert Band Chorus Chorus Band S&E Orchestra Orchestra Concert Band Chorus	Westminster Christian MS Concert Westminster Christian MS Advance Westminster Christian MS Beginnir Westminster Christian-152nd Stree Westminster Christian HS String O Westminster Christian HS Vivace C Westminster Christian HS Concert Westminster Christian HS Concert	Band d Concert Chorus g Chorus t (HS) rchestra Dirchestra Band Chorus t (HS) Band Total:	35 38 20 6 46 17 46 36 15 15	Superior Superior Superior Excellent
3/3/2001 3/10/2001 3/23/2001 3/28/2001 3/28/2001 4/11/2001 4/26/2001 4/26/2001 5/3/2001 5/5/2001 5/5/2001	308 303 303 335 333 333 329 355	District District District State State State State State State	Concert Band Chorus Chorus Band S&E Orchestra Orchestra Concert Band Chorus	Westminster Christian MS Concert Westminster Christian MS Advance Westminster Christian MS Beginnir Westminster Christian-152nd Stree Westminster Christian HS String Of Westminster Christian HS Vivace Of Westminster Christian HS Concert Westminster Christian HS Concert Westminster Christian HS Concert	Band d Concert Chorus g Chorus t (HS) rchestra Drchestra Band Chorus t (HS) Band Total:	35 38 20 6 46 17 46 36 15	Superior Superior Superior Excellent

School 136981	School	Name: West	view Middle School F	Population:	1307
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
3/3/2001 225	District	Band S&E	Westview Middle School	40	
			Band To	otal: 40	
			SCHOOL TOT	AL: 40	
School 130651	School	Name: West	wood Christian Day Secondary School	Population:	1084
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
3/3/2001 225	District	Band S&E	Westwood Christian (MS)	1	
3/23/2001 308	District	Concert Band	Westwood Christian MS Concert Band	30	Excellent
			Band To	otal: 31	
			SCHOOL TOT	AL: 31	
School 137601	School	Name: Willia	am H. Turner Technical Arts High School F	Population:	1948
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/24/2001 224	District	Band S&E	William H. Turner Technical Arts High School	11	
			Band To	otal: 11	
			SCHOOL TOT	'AL: 11	
MIAMI-DADE COUN	TY TOTALS		Band To	otal: 15637	
			Chorus To	otal: 6002	
			Orchestra To	otal: 2007	
			COUNTY TOT	AL: 23646	

## MONROE

School 440041	School Name:	Coral Shores High School	Population:	809
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of Organ	ization Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001 241	District Chorus Se	&E Coral Shores High School	5	
2/24/2001 224	District Band S&E	E Coral Shores High School	25	
3/1/2001 302	District Chorus	Coral Shores HS Singing Hurricanes	20	NS
3/10/2001 273	District Concert B	and Coral Shores HS Concert Band	23	Good
			Band Total: 48	
			Chorus Total: 25	
		SCH	IOOL TOTAL: 73	i
School 440291	School Name:	Key Largo School	Population:	1206
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of Organ	ization Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
3/3/2001 225	District Band S&E	E Key Largo School	30	I
3/23/2001 308	District Concert B	and Key Largo MS Concert Band	37	Good
3/28/2001 303	District Chorus	Key Largo MS Concert Chorus	17	CO
		, ,	Band Total: 67	,
			Chorus Total: 17	,
		SCH	IOOL TOTAL: 84	
School 440101	School Name:	Key West High School	Population:	1339
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of Organ	ization Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/11/2000 187	District Marching	Band Key West High School Marching Band	d 76	Excellent
			Band Total: 76	i
		SCH	IOOL TOTAL: 76	i
School 440131	School Name:	Marathon Middle/High School	Population:	690
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of Organ	ization Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000 188	District Marching	Band Marathon HS Marching Band	20	Good
2/24/2001 224	District Band S&E	E Marathon Middle/High School (HS)	4	
3/10/2001 273	District Concert B	and Marathon HS Concert Band	18	Good
			Band Total: 42	
		SCH	IOOL TOTAL: 42	
School 440321	School Name:	Plantation Key School	Population:	661
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of Organ		# of Participants	Overall Assessment
3/3/2001 225	District Band S&E	Plantation Key School	17	
3/23/2001 308	District Concert B	Plantation Key School Concert Band	14	Excellent
		-	Band Total: 31	
		SCH	IOOL TOTAL: 31	
MONROE COUNTY 1	TOTALS		Band Total: 264	
			Chorus Total: 42	
		, and the second s	Chorus Total: 42	

## NASSAU

School 4	50131	School N	lame: Callah	an Middle School	Populatio	n: 783	
Assessment Date		District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Particip		ssmer
3/3/2001	314	District	Band S&E	Callahan Middle School		11	
4/7/2001	309	District	Concert Band	Callahan MS Concert Band		43 Excelle	ent
					Band Total:	54	
				SCHO	OL TOTAL:	54	
School 4	50291	School N	lame: Fernai	ndina Beach High School	Populatio	n: 1516	
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Particip	ants Overall Asse	ssmen
10/28/2000	159	District	Marching Band	Fernandina Beach High School Marchin	g Band	49 Super	ior
2/17/2001	313	District	Band S&E	Fernandina Beach High School		15	
2/17/2001	246	District	Jazz Band	Fernandina Beach HS Jazz Band		24 Super	ior
2/17/2001	231	District	Chorus S&E	Fernandina Beach High School		4	
3/10/2001	274	District	Concert Band	Fernandina Beach HS Concert Band		52 Excelle	ent
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Fernandina Beach High School		26	
4/11/2001	336	State	Jazz Band	Fernandina Beach HS Jazz Band		23 Excelle	ent
					Band Total:	89	
					orus Total:	4	
						93	
School 4	50031	School N	lame: Fernai	ndina Beach Middle School	Populatio	n: 760	
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Particip		essmen
3/3/2001	314	District	Band S&E	Fernandina Beach Middle School		11	
4/7/2001	309	District	Concert Band	Fernandina Beach MS Concert Band 1		50 Super	ior
4/7/2001	309	District	Concert Band	Fernandina Beach MS Concert Band 2		59 Super	
					Band Total:	20	
						20	
School 4	50151	School N	Name: Hilliar	d Middle/Senior High School	Populatio	n: 820	
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	<ul> <li># of Particip</li> </ul>	ants Overall Asse	essmen
10/28/2000	159	District	Marching Band	Hilliard SHS Marching Band		30 Excelle	ent
2/17/2001	313	District	Band S&E	Hilliard Senior High School		3	
3/3/2001	314	District	Band S&E	Hilliard Middle School		5	
3/10/2001	274	District	Concert Band	Hilliard HS Concert Band		20 CO	,
0,10,2001		Biothot	Concort Dana		Band Total:	58	
					OL TOTAL:	58	
School 4	50191	School N	lame <sup>.</sup> West M	lassau County High School	Populatio	n: 882	
Assessment Date		District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Particip		
10/28/2000	159	District/State	Marching Band	West Nassau County HS Marching Band		65 Super	
2/17/2001	313	District	Band S&E		A	25 Super	101
				West Nassau County High School			ior
3/10/2001	274	District	Concert Band	West Nassau HS Concert Band		55 Super	101
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	West Nassau County High School		1 40 Euroll	
5/3/2001	328	State	Concert Band	West Nassau HS Concert Band		49 Excelle	ent
						95	
				SCHO	OL TOTAL: 1	95	

2000-01 State Music Performance Assessment Report

School 450112	School	Name: Yulee I	Middle School	Populati	on:	627
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partic	ipants	Overall Assessment
3/3/2001 314	District	Band S&E	Yulee Middle School		23	
4/7/2001 309	District	Concert Band	Yulee MS Concert Band		37	Good
				Band Total:	60	
				SCHOOL TOTAL:	60	
NASSAU COUNTY	TOTALS			Band Total:	676	
				Chorus Total:	4	
				COUNTY TOTAL:	680	

# **OKALOOSA**

School 460671	School Name:	Addie R. Lewis Middle School	Population:	658
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of Organ	anization Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001 228	District Chorus S	S&E Addie R. Lewis Middle School	16	
2/17/2001 244	District Jazz Ban	nd Addie R. Lewis MS Jazz Band	19	Superior
2/24/2001 220	District Band S&I	E Addie R. Lewis Middle School	97	
3/16/2001 253	District Concert E	Band Addie R. Lewis MS Concert Band 1	60	Superior
3/16/2001 253	District Concert E	Band Addie R. Lewis MS Concert Band 2	49	Superior
4/6/2001 287	District Chorus	Addie R. Lewis MS Concert Chorus	36	Excellent
			Band Total: 225	
		C	Chorus Total: 52	
		SCH	OOL TOTAL: 277	

School 460041	School	Name: Baker S	School	Population:	1362
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
10/14/2000 118	District	Marching Band	Baker School HS Marching Band	46	Superior
2/10/2001 228	District	Chorus S&E	Baker School (HS)	8	
2/24/2001 220	District	Band S&E	Baker School (HS)	16	
2/24/2001 220	District	Band S&E	Baker School (MS)	15	
3/10/2001 250	District	Concert Band	Baker School HS Concert Band	34	Superior
3/31/2001 252	District	Concert Band	Baker School MS Concert Band	41	Excellent
3/31/2001 286	District	Chorus	Baker School HS Women's Chorus	19	Good
3/31/2001 286	District	Chorus	Baker School HS Mixed Concert Chorus	29	Good
4/6/2001 287	District	Chorus	Baker School MS Concert Chorus	32	Superior
5/3/2001 328	State	Concert Band	Baker School HS Concert Band	33	Excellent
5/12/2001 354	State	Chorus S&E	Baker School (HS)	2	
			Band T	otal: 185	
			Chorus T	otal: 90	
			SCHOOL TO	TAL: 275	

School 46012	1 School N	Name: C.W. R	uckel Middle School	Population:	1118
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001 228	District	Chorus S&E	C.W. Ruckel Middle School	37	
2/24/2001 220	District	Band S&E	C.W. Ruckel Middle School Chorus	140	
3/31/2001 252	District	Concert Band	C.W. Ruckel MS Concert Band 1	61	Superior
3/31/2001 252	District	Concert Band	C.W. Ruckel MS Concert Band 2	52	Excellent
4/6/2001 287	District	Chorus	C.W. Ruckel MS 8th Grade Girls' Chorus	55	Superior
4/6/2001 287	District	Chorus	C.W. Ruckel MS Boys' Chorus	53	Superior
4/6/2001 287	District	Chorus	C.W. Ruckel MS Ambassadors Chorus	42	Superior
4/6/2001 287	District	Chorus	C.W. Ruckel MS 7th Grade Treble Chorus	70	Superior
			Band T	otal: 253	·
			Chorus T	otal: 257	
			SCHOOL TO	TAL: 510	

School 4	60581	School	Name: Chocta	whatchee Senior High School	Population:	1971
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
10/14/2000	118	District	Marching Band	Choctawhatchee SHS Marching Band	214	Superior
2/10/2001	228	District	Chorus S&E	Choctawhatchee Senior High School	32	
2/24/2001	220	District	Band S&E	Choctawhatchee Senior High School	83	
3/10/2001	250	District	Concert Band	Choctawhatchee SHS Concert Band 1	72	Superior
3/10/2001	250	District	Concert Band	Choctawhatchee SHS Concert Band 2	63	Superior
3/31/2001	286	District	Chorus	Choctawhatchee SHS Women's Chorus	105	Superior
3/31/2001	286	District	Chorus	Choctawhatchee SHS Men's Chorus	38	Excellent
3/31/2001	286	District	Chorus	Choctawhatchee SHS Madrigals	24	Superior
3/31/2001	286	District	Chorus	Choctawhatchee SHS Chorale	117	Superior
5/3/2001	328	State	Concert Band	Choctawhatchee SHS Concert Band 1	74	Excellent
5/3/2001	328	State	Concert Band	Choctawhatchee SHS Concert Band 2	66	Excellent
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Choctawhatchee SHS Women's Chorus	100	Excellent
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Choctawhatchee SHS Chorale	110	Good
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Choctawhatchee SHS Madrigals	24	Excellent
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Choctawhatchee Senior High School	7	
				Band To	otal: 572	
				Chorus To	otal: 557	
				SCHOOL TOT	AL: 1129	

School 4	60082	School	Name: Clifford	Meigs Middle School	Population:	742
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	228	District	Chorus S&E	Clifford Meigs Middle School	22	
2/17/2001	244	District	Jazz Band	Clifford Meigs MS Jazz Band	20	Superior
2/24/2001	220	District	Band S&E	Clifford Meigs Middle School	100	
3/31/2001	252	District	Concert Band	Clifford Meigs MS Concert Band	46	Superior
3/31/2001	286	District	Chorus	Clifford Meigs MS Girls' Chorus	61	Superior
3/31/2001	286	District	Chorus	Clifford Meigs MS Boys' Chorus	30	Superior
3/31/2001	286	District	Chorus	Clifford Meigs MS Select Chorus	26	Superior
4/6/2001	287	District	Chorus	Clifford Meigs MS 6th Grade Chorus	39	Superior
				Band	Total: 166	
				Chorus	Total: 178	
				SCHOOL TO	OTAL: 344	

School 4	60601	School	Name: Crestvie	ew Senior High School	Populatio	n: 1	615
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participa	ants C	Overall Assessment
10/14/2000	118	District	Marching Band	Crestview SHS Marching Band	2	46	Superior
2/24/2001	220	District	Band S&E	Crestview Senior High School	1	06	
3/10/2001	250	District	Concert Band	Crestview SHS Concert Band 1		65	Superior
3/10/2001	250	District	Concert Band	Crestview SHS Concert Band 2		56	Superior
3/31/2001	286	District	Chorus	Crestview SHS Singers		40	Superior
3/31/2001	286	District	Chorus	Crestview SHS Chorale		74	Excellent
3/31/2001	286	District	Chorus	Crestview SHS Women's Choru	IS	80	Superior
3/31/2001	286	District	Chorus	Crestview SHS Men's Chorus		25	Excellent
5/3/2001	328	State	Concert Band	Crestview SHS Concert Band		66	Excellent
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Crestview SHS Women's Choru	IS	80	Excellent
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Crestview SHS Singers		40	Excellent
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	Crestview Senior High School		58	
				_	Band Total: 5	39	
					Chorus Total: 3	97	
					SCHOOL TOTAL: 9	36	

	460761	School	Name: Davids	on Middle School	Populatio	n: T	778
Assessment Date	e ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Particip	pants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	228	District	Chorus S&E	Davidson Middle School		37	
2/24/2001	220	District	Band S&E	Davidson Middle School		148	
3/16/2001	253	District	Concert Band	Davidson MS Concert Band		70	Excellent
4/6/2001	287	District	Chorus	Davidson MS Dynamics Chorus		28	Superior
4/6/2001	287	District	Chorus	Davidson MS 7th Grade Chorus		51	Superior
4/6/2001	287	District	Chorus	Davidson MS 6th Grade Chorus		43	Superior
4/6/2001	287	District	Chorus	Davidson MS 8th Grade Chorus		41	Superior
					Band Total:	218	·
				Ch		200	
				SCHO		418	
School 4	460771	School	Name: Destin	Middle School	Populatio	on: {	513
Assessment Date	e ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	■ # of Particip		Overall Assessment
2/24/2001	220	District	Band S&E	Destin Middle School		11	
3/16/2001	253	District	Concert Band	Destin MS Concert Band		47	Superior
					Band Total:	58	·
				SCHO	OL TOTAL:	58	
School 4	460641	School	Name: Ft. Wa	Iton Beach Senior High School	Populatio	<b>on:</b>	2082
Assessment Date	e ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Particip	pants	Overall Assessment
10/14/2000	118	District	Marching Band	Ft. Walton Beach SHS Marching Band		204	Superior
2/10/2001	228	District	Chorus S&E	Ft. Walton Beach Senior High School		38	·
2/17/2001	244	District	Jazz Band	Ft. Walton Beach SHS Jazz Band 1		23	Superior
2/17/2001	244	District	Jazz Band	Ft. Walton Beach SHS Jazz Band 2		20	Excellent
2/24/2001	220	District	Band S&E	Ft. Walton Beach Senior High School		206	
3/10/2001	250	District	Concert Band	Ft. Walton Beach SHS Concert Band 1		78	Superior
	250	District	Concert Band	Ft. Walton Beach SHS Concert Band 2		59	Superior
3/10/2001							
3/10/2001 3/31/2001	286	District	Chorus	Ft. Walton Beach SHS Women's Chorus	S	45	Superior
	286 286	District District	Chorus Chorus	Ft. Walton Beach SHS Women's Chorus Ft. Walton Beach SHS Chorale	S		Superior Superior
3/31/2001					S	45	-
3/31/2001 3/31/2001	286	District	Chorus	Ft. Walton Beach SHS Chorale	S	45 32	Superior
3/31/2001 3/31/2001 3/31/2001	286 286	District District	Chorus Chorus	Ft. Walton Beach SHS Chorale Ft. Walton Beach SHS Valhalla Chorus	S	45 32 19	Superior Superior
3/31/2001 3/31/2001 3/31/2001 5/3/2001	286 286 328	District District State	Chorus Chorus Concert Band	Ft. Walton Beach SHS Chorale Ft. Walton Beach SHS Valhalla Chorus Ft. Walton Beach SHS Concert Band 1		45 32 19 85	Superior Superior Superior
3/31/2001 3/31/2001 3/31/2001 5/3/2001 5/3/2001 5/5/2001	286 286 328 328	District District State State State	Chorus Chorus Concert Band Concert Band	Ft. Walton Beach SHS Chorale Ft. Walton Beach SHS Valhalla Chorus Ft. Walton Beach SHS Concert Band 1 Ft. Walton Beach SHS Concert Band 2		45 32 19 85 72	Superior Superior Superior Excellent
3/31/2001 3/31/2001 3/31/2001 5/3/2001 5/3/2001 5/5/2001 5/5/2001	286 286 328 328 355 355	District District State State State State	Chorus Chorus Concert Band Concert Band Chorus Chorus	Ft. Walton Beach SHS Chorale Ft. Walton Beach SHS Valhalla Chorus Ft. Walton Beach SHS Concert Band 1 Ft. Walton Beach SHS Concert Band 2 Ft. Walton Beach SHS Voices of Valhall Ft. Walton Beach SHS Mixed Chorale	a	45 32 19 85 72 19 33	Superior Superior Superior Excellent Excellent Excellent
3/31/2001 3/31/2001 3/31/2001 5/3/2001 5/3/2001 5/5/2001 5/5/2001 5/5/2001	286 286 328 328 355 355 355	District District State State State State State State	Chorus Chorus Concert Band Concert Band Chorus Chorus Chorus	Ft. Walton Beach SHS Chorale Ft. Walton Beach SHS Valhalla Chorus Ft. Walton Beach SHS Concert Band 1 Ft. Walton Beach SHS Concert Band 2 Ft. Walton Beach SHS Voices of Valhall Ft. Walton Beach SHS Mixed Chorale Ft. Walton Beach SHS Women's Chorus	a	45 32 19 85 72 19 33 40	Superior Superior Superior Excellent Excellent
3/31/2001 3/31/2001 3/31/2001 5/3/2001 5/3/2001 5/5/2001 5/5/2001	286 286 328 328 355 355	District District State State State State	Chorus Chorus Concert Band Concert Band Chorus Chorus	<ul> <li>Ft. Walton Beach SHS Chorale</li> <li>Ft. Walton Beach SHS Valhalla Chorus</li> <li>Ft. Walton Beach SHS Concert Band 1</li> <li>Ft. Walton Beach SHS Concert Band 2</li> <li>Ft. Walton Beach SHS Voices of Valhall</li> <li>Ft. Walton Beach SHS Mixed Chorale</li> <li>Ft. Walton Beach SHS Women's Chorus</li> <li>Ft. Walton Beach SHS Women's Chorus</li> </ul>	a s	45 32 19 85 72 19 33 40 43	Superior Superior Superior Excellent Excellent Excellent
3/31/2001 3/31/2001 3/31/2001 5/3/2001 5/3/2001 5/5/2001 5/5/2001 5/5/2001	286 286 328 328 355 355 355	District District State State State State State State	Chorus Chorus Concert Band Concert Band Chorus Chorus Chorus	Ft. Walton Beach SHS Chorale Ft. Walton Beach SHS Valhalla Chorus Ft. Walton Beach SHS Concert Band 1 Ft. Walton Beach SHS Concert Band 2 Ft. Walton Beach SHS Voices of Valhall Ft. Walton Beach SHS Mixed Chorale Ft. Walton Beach SHS Women's Chorus Ft. Walton Beach SHS Women's Chorus	a s <b>Band Total:</b>	45 32 19 85 72 19 33 40	Superior Superior Superior Excellent Excellent Excellent

School 46	0092	School I	Name: Lance C.	Richbourg Middle School	Population:	787
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	228	District	Chorus S&E	Lance C. Richbourg Middle School	16	
2/24/2001	220	District	Band S&E	Lance C. Richbourg Middle School	128	
3/31/2001	252	District	Concert Band	Lance C. Richbourg MS Concert Band	54	Superior
4/6/2001	287	District	Chorus	Lance C. Richbourg MS Harmonics Chorus	39	Superior
4/6/2001	287	District	Chorus	Lance C. Richbourg MS Reflections Chorus	29	Superior
				Band	Total: 182	
				Chorus	Total: 84	
				SCHOOL TO	DTAL: 266	

School 4	460651	Schoo	I Name:	Max Bru	ner Middle School		Population:	1164
Assessment Date	e ID	District/State	Type of Org	anization	Performing Organization		# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	228	District	Chorus	S&E	Max Bruner Middle School		22	
2/24/2001	220	District	Band S&	λE	Max Bruner Middle School		92	
3/31/2001	252	District	Concert	Band	Max Bruner MS Concert Band 1		76	Superior
3/31/2001	252	District	Concert	Band	Max Bruner MS Concert Band 2		74	Superior
4/6/2001	287	District	Chorus		Max Bruner MS 7th/8th Grade Mix	ked Chorus	46	Excellent
4/6/2001	287	District	Chorus		Max Bruner MS 6th Grade Chorus	6	64	Excellent
						Band To	otal: 242	
						Chorus To	otal: 132	
					S	SCHOOL TO	TAL: 374	
School 4	<b>160211</b>	Schoo	Name:	Niceville	e Senior High School		Population:	2176
Assessment Date	e ID	District/State	Type of Org	anization	Performing Organization		# of Participants	Overall Assessment
10/14/2000	118	District	Marchin	g Band	Niceville SHS Marching Band		240	Superior
2/10/2001	228	District	Chorus	S&E	Niceville Senior High School		41	-
2/17/2001	244	District	Jazz Ba	nd	Niceville SHS Jazz Band		18	Superior

10/14/2000	118	District	Marching Band	Niceville SHS Marching Band	240	Superior
2/10/2001	228	District	Chorus S&E	Niceville Senior High School	41	
2/17/2001	244	District	Jazz Band	Niceville SHS Jazz Band	18	Superior
2/24/2001	220	District	Band S&E	Niceville Senior High School	153	
3/10/2001	250	District	Concert Band	Niceville SHS Concert Band 1	74	Superior
3/10/2001	250	District	Concert Band	Niceville SHS Concert Band 2	47	Excellent
3/31/2001	286	District	Chorus	Niceville SHS Women's Chorus	95	Superior
3/31/2001	286	District	Chorus	Niceville SHS Singers	49	Superior
3/31/2001	286	District	Chorus	Niceville SHS Concert Chorale	90	Superior
3/31/2001	286	District	Chorus	Niceville SHS Men's Chorus	40	Superior
3/31/2001	286	District	Chorus	Niceville SHS Advanced Women's Chorus	53	Superior
5/3/2001	328	State	Concert Band	Niceville SHS Concert Band	84	Superior
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Niceville SHS Singers	50	Superior
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Niceville SHS Advanced Women's Chorus	55	Superior
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Niceville SHS Women's Chorus	98	Excellent
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Niceville SHS Men's Chorus	40	Superior
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Niceville SHS Concert Chorale	92	Superior
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Niceville Senior High School	10	
				Band Total:	616	
				Chorus Total:	713	
				SCHOOL TOTAL:	1329	

School 469	9805	School	Name: Okaloos	a Walton Collegiate High School	Population:	120
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001 2	228	District	Chorus S&E	Okaloosa Walton Collegiate High School	5	
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	Okaloosa Walton Collegiate High School	1	
				Chorus T	otal: 6	
				SCHOOL TO	TAL: 6	

School 46000	3 School	Name: Rocky	Bayou Christian School		
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participa	nts Overall Assessment
2/24/2001 220	District	Band S&E	Rocky Bayou Christian School		12
				Band Total:	12
				SCHOOL TOTAL:	12

School 4	60271	School	Name:	W.C. F	Pryor Middle School	Popu	lation:	885
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Orga	nization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	228	District	Chorus S	&E	W.C. Pryor Middle School		4	
2/17/2001	244	District	Jazz Ban	d	W.C. Pryor MS Jazz Band 1		20	Superior
2/17/2001	244	District	Jazz Ban	d	W.C. Pryor MS Jazz Band 2		17	Superior
2/24/2001	220	District	Band S&	E	W.C. Pryor Middle School		92	-
3/31/2001	252	District	Concert E	Band	W.C. Pryor MS Concert Band		55	Superior
4/6/2001	287	District	Chorus		W.C. Pryor MS 7th/8th Grade Cl	horus	40	Disqualified
						Band Total:	184	·
						Chorus Total:	44	
						SCHOOL TOTAL:	228	
OKALOOSA COUNTY TOTALS				Band Total:	4199			
						Chorus Total:	2979	
						COUNTY TOTAL:	7178	

## **OKEECHOBEE**

School 470	101	School N	lame: Okeecho	bee High School	Рор	ulation:	1128
Assessment Date ID	)	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	#	of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000 18	33	District	Marching Band	Okeechobee High School March	ing Band	80	Superior
2/2/2001 21	11	District	Jazz Band	Okeechobee HS Jazz Band		16	Excellent
2/3/2001 19	98	District	Band S&E	Okeechobee High School		31	
3/3/2001 27	70	District	Concert Band	Okeechobee HS Concert Band		69	Good
4/11/2001 33	35	State	Band S&E	Okeechobee High School		1	
					Band Total:	197	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	197	
School 4702	201	School N	lame: Osceola	Middle School	Рор	ulation:	839
Assessment Date ID	)	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	#	of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/3/2001 19	98	District	Band S&E	Osceola Middle School		21	
3/17/2001 26	69	District	Concert Band	Osceola MS Concert Band		37	Excellent
					Band Total:	58	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	58	
School 470	121	School N	lame: Yearling	Middle School	Рор	ulation:	706
Assessment Date ID	)	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	#	of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/3/2001 19	98	District	Band S&E	Yearling Middle School		23	
3/17/2001 26	69	District	Concert Band	Yearling MS Concert Band		31	Superior
					Band Total:	54	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	54	
OKEECHOBEE	COUN	TY TOTALS			Band Total:	309	
					COUNTY TOTAL:	309	

### ORANGE

School 4802	282 S	chool Name:	Apopka	Middle School	Population:	1446
Assessment Date ID	District	/State Type of Orga	anization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/3/2001 23	33 Distri	ict Chorus S	S&E	Apopka Middle School	96	
2/24/2001 19	93 Distri	ict Band S8	E	Apopka Middle School	4	
3/31/2001 28	B5 Distri	ict Chorus		Apopka MS Concert Choir	47	Superior
3/31/2001 28	B5 Distri	ict Chorus		Apopka MS Boys' Ensemble Chorus	24	Superior
3/31/2001 28	B5 Distri	ict Chorus		Apopka MS Girls' Chorale	64	Superior
4/7/2001 30	05 Distri	ict Concert	Band	Apopka MS Concert Band	35	Good
					Band Total: 39	
					Chorus Total: 231	
				SC	HOOL TOTAL: 270	

School 48	1521	School	Name: Apopka	Senior High School	Population:	3287
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	178	District	Marching Band	Apopka SHS Marching Band	161	Superior
2/3/2001	284	District	Chorus	Apopka SHS Women's Chorale	86	Superior
2/3/2001	284	District	Chorus	Apopka SHS Freshman Women's Concert Ch	orus 77	Excellent
2/3/2001	284	District	Chorus	Apopka SHS Men's Concert Chorus	46	Superior
2/3/2001	233	District	Chorus S&E	Apopka Senior High School	124	
2/5/2001	206	District	Jazz Band	Apopka SHS Jazz band	20	Superior
2/10/2001	326	District	Band S&E	Apopka Senior High School	138	
3/29/2001	261	District	Concert Band	Apopka SHS Concert Band	65	Excellent
3/29/2001	261	District	Concert Band	Apopka SHS Symphonic Band	59	Superior
				Band	Total: 443	
				Chorus	Total: 333	
				SCHOOL TO	DTAL: 776	

School 480981	School Na	ame: Arbor Ri	dge School	Population:	1062
Assessment Date ID	District/State T	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/24/2001 193	District E	Band S&E	Arbor Ridge School	13	
			-	Band Total: 13	
				SCHOOL TOTAL: 13	

School 48	30111	School	Name: Boon	e High School	Population:	2898
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participant	s Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	178	District	Marching Band	Boone High School Marching Band	134	4 Excellent
2/3/2001	284	District	Chorus	Boone HS Concert Choir	4	5 Superior
2/3/2001	284	District	Chorus	Boone HS Women's Concert Chorus	6	9 Superior
2/3/2001	233	District	Chorus S&E	Boone High School	3	1
2/5/2001	206	District	Jazz Band	Boone HS Jazz Band	1	7 Excellent
2/10/2001	326	District	Band S&E	Boone High School	10	3
3/29/2001	261	District	Concert Band	Boone HS Concert Band 1	54	4 Superior
3/29/2001	261	District	Concert Band	Boone HS Concert Band 2	54	4 Superior
5/8/2001	330	State	Concert Band	Boone HS Concert Band	40	6 Excellent
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	Boone High School	1	5
					Band Total: 41	3
				C	horus Total: 16	)
				SCHO	OOL TOTAL: 57	3

School 4	85871	School	Name:	Carver N	liddle School	Pc	pulation:	996
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Orga	anization	Performing Organization		# of Participants	Overall Assessmen
2/24/2001	193	District	Band S&	E	Carver Middle School		23	
3/31/2001	285	District	Chorus		Carver MS 7th/8th Grade Concer	t Chorus	20	Excellent
4/7/2001	305	District	Concert I	Band	Carver MS Concert Band		40	Excellent
						Band Tota	al: 63	
						Chorus Tota	al: 20	
					:	SCHOOL TOTA	L: 83	
School 4	81291	School	Name:	Chain of	Lakes Middle School	Po	pulation:	1356
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Orga	anization	Performing Organization		# of Participants	Overall Assessmen
2/24/2001	193	District	Band S&	E	Chain of Lakes Middle School		88	
3/1/2001	358	District	Orchestra	a S&E	Chain of Lakes Middle School		38	
3/31/2001	285	District	Chorus		Chain of Lakes MS 7th/8th Grade	Chorus	84	Superior
3/31/2001	285	District	Chorus		Chain of Lakes MS 6th Grade Ch	orus	64	Superior
4/1/2001	348	District	Orchestra	а	Chain of Lakes MS Orchestra		21	Superior
4/7/2001	305	District	Concert I	Band	Chain of Lakes MS Concert Band		64	Superior
						Band Tota	al: 152	
						Chorus Tota	al: 148	
						Orchestra Tota	al: 59	
					:	SCHOOL TOTA		
School 4	80661	School	Name:	Colonial	High School	Po	pulation:	3400
Assessment Date		District/State	Type of Orga		Performing Organization		# of Participants	
11/4/2000	178	District	Marching		Colonial HS Marching Band		124	Superior
2/3/2001	284	District	Chorus	)	Colonial HS 9th Grade Women's	Concert Chorus	38	NS
2/3/2001	284	District	Chorus		Colonial HS Chamber Choir		22	Good
2/10/2001	326	District	Band S&	F	Colonial High School		79	0000
3/29/2001	261	District	Concert I		Colonial HS Concert Band		69	Superior
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&		Colonial High School		6	Caponor
1/11/2001	000	olato	Dana Oa	-	Colonial right Concol	Band Tota	-	
						Chorus Tota	-	
					:	SCHOOL TOTA		
School 4	81391	School	Name:	Conwav	Middle School	Pa	pulation:	1571
Assessment Date		District/State	Type of Orga	•	Performing Organization		# of Participants	
2/5/2001	206	District	Jazz Ban		Conway MS Jazz Band		26	Good
2/24/2001	193	District	Band S&		Conway Middle School		78	2004
4/7/2001	305	District	Concert I		Conway MS Falcon Band		61	Excellent
1/7/0004	000	District					51	

Conway MS Blue Band

51 Band Total: 216 SCHOOL TOTAL: 216 Good

4/7/2001

305

District

Concert Band

School 4	81281	School	Name: Corner	Lake Middle School	Population:	1202
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/3/2001	233	District	Chorus S&E	Corner Lake Middle School	37	
2/24/2001	193	District	Band S&E	Corner Lake Middle School	17	
3/31/2001	285	District	Chorus	Corner Lake MS Cadet Chorus	48	Superior
3/31/2001	285	District	Chorus	Corner Lake MS Challengers Chorus	37	Superior
3/31/2001	285	District	Chorus	Corner Lake MS Choraliers	71	Superior
4/7/2001	305	District	Concert Band	Corner Lake MS Symphonic Band	42	Excellent
				Band Te	otal: 59	
				Chorus To	otal: 193	
				SCHOOL TO	TAL: 252	

School 4	81651	School	Name: Cypress	Creek Senior High School	Population:	3807
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	178	District	Marching Band	Cypress Creek SHS Marching Band	210	Superior
2/3/2001	284	District	Chorus	Cypress Creek SHS Concert Choir	60	Superior
2/3/2001	284	District	Chorus	Cypress Creek SHS Men's Chorus	27	Superior
2/3/2001	284	District	Chorus	Cypress Creek SHS Women's Chorus	65	Superior
2/3/2001	233	District	Chorus S&E	Cypress Creek Senior High School	62	
2/5/2001	206	District	Jazz Band	Cypress Creek SHS Jazz Band	19	Superior
2/10/2001	326	District	Band S&E	Cypress Creek Senior High School	148	
3/1/2001	358	District	Orchestra S&E	Cypress Creek Senior High School	4	
3/29/2001	261	District	Concert Band	Cypress Creek SHS Symphonic Band	64	Superior
3/29/2001	261	District	Concert Band	Cypress Creek SHS Wind Ensemble	51	Superior
3/29/2001	261	District	Concert Band	Cypress Creek SHS Symphonic Band	49	Excellent
4/1/2001	348	District	Orchestra	Cypress Creek SHS Orchestra	25	Superior
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Cypress Creek Senior High School	50	
4/11/2001	336	State	Jazz Band	Cypress Creek SHS Jazz Band	19	Excellent
4/26/2001	333	State	Orchestra	Cypress Creek SHS Orchestra	25	Excellent
				Band To	otal: 610	
				Chorus To	otal: 214	
				Orchestra To	otal: 54	
				SCHOOL TOT	TAL: 878	

School 4	81121	Schoo	Name: Disco	overy Middle School	Populatio	n:	1732
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partici	pants	Overall Assessment
2/3/2001	233	District	Chorus S&E	Discovery Middle School		23	
2/5/2001	206	District	Jazz Band	Discovery MS Jazz Band		16	Excellent
2/24/2001	193	District	Band S&E	Discovery Middle School		76	
3/31/2001	285	District	Chorus	Discovery MS 7th Grade Choru	S	60	Superior
3/31/2001	285	District	Chorus	Discovery MS 8th Grade Choru	S	57	Superior
3/31/2001	285	District	Chorus	Discovery MS 6th Grade Choru	S	69	Superior
4/7/2001	305	District	Concert Band	Discovery MS Concert Band		72	Good
4/7/2001	305	District	Concert Band	Discovery MS Symphonic Band		37	Superior
					Band Total:	201	
					Chorus Total:	209	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	410	

School 4	80931	Schoo	l Name: Dr. Phi	llips High School	Population:	4324
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	178	District	Marching Band	Dr. Phillips HS Marching Band	151	Superior
2/3/2001	284	District	Chorus	Dr. Phillips HS Women's Chamber Chorus	32	Superior
2/3/2001	284	District	Chorus	Dr. Phillips HS Mixed Chorale	67	Excellent
2/3/2001	284	District	Chorus	Dr. Phillips HS Concert Chorus	44	Superior
2/3/2001	284	District	Chorus	Dr. Phillips HS Women's Chorale	30	Excellent
2/3/2001	284	District	Chorus	Dr. Phillips HS Chamber Choir	30	Superior
2/3/2001	233	District	Chorus S&E	Dr. Phillips High School	158	
2/5/2001	206	District	Jazz Band	Dr. Phillips HS Jazz Band	23	Excellent
2/10/2001	326	District	Band S&E	Dr. Phillips High School	93	
3/1/2001	358	District	Orchestra S&E	Dr. Phillips High School	5	
3/29/2001	261	District	Concert Band	Dr. Phillips HS Wind Ensemble	57	Superior
3/29/2001	261	District	Concert Band	Dr. Phillips HS Symphonic Band	51	Superior
3/29/2001	261	District	Concert Band	Dr. Phillips HS Concert Band	41	Excellent
4/1/2001	348	District	Orchestra	Dr. Phillips HS Symphonic Strings	72	Excellent
4/1/2001	348	District	Orchestra	Dr. Phillips HS Chamber Orchestra	13	Excellent
4/1/2001	348	District	Orchestra	Dr. Phillips HS Orchestra	28	Excellent
4/2/2001	350	State	Orchestra S&E	Dr. Phillips High School	3	
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Dr. Phillips High School	20	
5/8/2001	330	State	Concert Band	Dr. Phillips HS Concert Band 1	57	Superior
5/8/2001	330	State	Concert Band	Dr. Phillips HS Concert Band 2	55	Excellent
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Dr. Phillips HS Chamber Choir	30	Superior
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Dr. Phillips HS Concert Chorus	45	Superior
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Dr. Phillips HS Women's Chamber Chorus	32	Superior
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	Dr. Phillips High School	95	
				Band To	otal: 548	
				Chorus Te	otal: 563	
				Orchestra To	otal: 121	
				SCHOOL TO	TAL: 1232	

School 4	80121	School	Name: Edgewa	ter High School	Population:	3082
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	178	District	Marching Band	Edgewater HS Marching Band	171	Superior
2/3/2001	284	District	Chorus	Edgewater HS Freshman Women's Chorus	44	Excellent
2/3/2001	284	District	Chorus	Edgewater HS Women's Chorale	54	Superior
2/3/2001	284	District	Chorus	Edgewater HS Men's Concert Chorus	24	Excellent
2/3/2001	233	District	Chorus S&E	Edgewater High School	55	
2/5/2001	206	District	Jazz Band	Edgewater HS Jazz Band	22	Superior
2/10/2001	326	District	Band S&E	Edgewater High School	97	·
3/29/2001	261	District	Concert Band	Edgewater HS Wind Ensemble	50	Superior
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Edgewater High School	55	·
4/11/2001	336	State	Jazz Band	Edgewater HS Jazz Band	22	Excellent
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Edgewater HS Women's Chorale	54	Superior
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	Edgewater High School	33	·
				Band	Fotal: 417	
				Chorus	Fotal: 264	
				SCHOOL TO	0TAL: 681	

School 4	80571	School	Name:	Glenrid	ge Middle School	Population	: 1290
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org	anization	Performing Organization	# of Participar	ts Overall Assessment
2/3/2001	233	District	Chorus S	S&E	Glenridge Middle School	5	7
2/24/2001	193	District	Band S&	λΕ	Glenridge Middle School	4	9
3/1/2001	358	District	Orchest	ra S&E	Glenridge Middle School	4	6
3/31/2001	285	District	Chorus		Glenridge MS Singers	3	3 Superior
3/31/2001	285	District	Chorus		Glenridge MS 6th Grade Treble Chorus	7	1 Superior
4/1/2001	348	District	Orchest	ra	Glenridge MS Orchestra	2	4 Superior
4/7/2001	305	District	Concert	Band	Glenridge MS Symphonic Band	3	8 Excellent
4/7/2001	305	District	Concert	Band	Glenridge MS Concert Band	4	8 Excellent
					В	and Total: 13	5
					Cho	orus Total: 16	1
					Orche	stra Total: 7	0
					SCHOO	OL TOTAL: 36	6

School 48168	1 School I	Name: Gotha M	liddle School	Population:	1314
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/3/2001 233	District	Chorus S&E	Gotha Middle School	41	
2/5/2001 206	District	Jazz Band	Gotha MS Jazz Band	22	Superior
2/24/2001 193	District	Band S&E	Gotha Middle School	113	
3/31/2001 285	District	Chorus	Gotha MS 7th/8th Grade Chorus 1	80	Superior
3/31/2001 285	District	Chorus	Gotha MS 7th/8th Grade Chorus 2	59	Superior
4/7/2001 305	District	Concert Band	Gotha MS 8th Grade Symphonic Band	59	Superior
4/7/2001 305	District	Concert Band	Gotha MS 7th Grade Concert Band	71	Excellent
			Band	Total: 265	
			Chorus	Total: 180	
			SCHOOL T	OTAL: 445	

School 480131	School Na	ame: Howard I	Middle School (Orange)	Population:	911
Assessment Date ID	District/State Ty	ype of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/3/2001 233	District C	Chorus S&E	Howard Middle School (Orange)	11	
2/24/2001 193	District B	and S&E	Howard Middle School (Orange)	14	
3/31/2001 285	District C	Chorus	Howard MS (Orange) 8th Grade Chorus	17	Excellent
3/31/2001 285	District C	Chorus	Howard MS (Orange) 6th/7th Grade Chorus	68	Excellent
4/7/2001 305	District C	Concert Band	Howard MS (Orange) Symphonic Band	60	CO
			Band	Fotal: 74	
			Chorus	Fotal: 96	
			SCHOOL TO	TAL: 170	

School 48	0381	School	Name: Hunter's	S Creek Middle School	Population:	1669
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/3/2001	233	District	Chorus S&E	Hunter's Creek Middle School	87	
2/5/2001	206	District	Jazz Band	Hunter's Creek MS Jazz Band	20	Superior
2/24/2001	193	District	Band S&E	Hunter's Creek Middle School	90	
3/1/2001	358	District	Orchestra S&E	Hunter's Creek Middle School	25	
3/31/2001	285	District	Chorus	Hunter's Creek MS Singers	41	Superior
3/31/2001	285	District	Chorus	Hunter's Creek MS Concert Choir	89	Excellent
4/1/2001	348	District	Orchestra	Hunter's Creek MS 7th Grade Orchetra	19	Superior

continued

#### Hunter's Creek Middle School continued

4/1/2001	348	District	Orchestra	Hunter's Creek MS 8th Grade Orchetra	16	Superior
4/7/2001	305	District	Concert Band	Hunter's Creek MS Symphonic Band	50	Superior
4/7/2001	305	District	Concert Band	Hunter's Creek MS Wind Ensemble	49	Superior
				Band Total:	209	
				Chorus Total:	217	
				Orchestra Total:	60	
				SCHOOL TOTAL:	486	

School 4	85711	Schoo	Name: Jones	High School	Populati	on:	1329
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Parti	cipants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	178	District	Marching Band	Jones High School Marching Ban	d	135	Excellent
2/3/2001	284	District	Chorus	Jones HS Concert Choir		48	Superior
2/3/2001	284	District	Chorus	Jones HS Opus 2001 Chorus		26	Superior
2/3/2001	233	District	Chorus S&E	Jones High School		42	-
2/5/2001	206	District	Jazz Band	Jones HS Jazz Band		12	CO
2/10/2001	326	District	Band S&E	Jones High School		2	
3/29/2001	261	District	Concert Band	Jones HS Concert Band		71	Excellent
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Jones HS Concert Choir		65	Excellent
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Jones HS Opus 2001 Chorus		30	Excellent
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	Jones High School		32	
				-	Band Total:	220	
					Chorus Total:	243	
				:	SCHOOL TOTAL:	463	

School 48035	2 School Na	me: Lakeviev	v Middle School	Population:	985
Assessment Date ID	District/State Typ	be of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/3/2001 233	District Ch	norus S&E	Lakeview Middle School	43	
2/24/2001 193	District Ba	and S&E	Lakeview Middle School	118	
3/31/2001 285	District Ch	norus	Lakeview MS 7th/8th Grade Chorus	46	Excellent
3/31/2001 285	District Ch	norus	Lakeview MS Advanced Chorus	24	Excellent
3/31/2001 285	District Ch	norus	Lakeview MS 6th Grade Chorus	22	CO
4/7/2001 305	District Co	oncert Band	Lakeview MS Symphonic Band	52	Superior
				Band Total: 170	·
				Chorus Total: 135	
			SC	HOOL TOTAL: 305	

School 481	551	School N	Name: Liberty M	Middle School	Population:	1505
Assessment Date ID	D	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/3/2001 23	33	District	Chorus S&E	Liberty Middle School	27	
2/10/2001 19	91	District	Band S&E	Liberty Middle School	45	
2/24/2001 19	93	District	Band S&E	Liberty Middle School	59	
3/31/2001 28	85	District	Chorus	Liberty MS 6th Grade Chorus	36	Superior
3/31/2001 28	85	District	Chorus	Liberty MS 7th Grade Chorus	44	Superior
3/31/2001 28	85	District	Chorus	Liberty MS 8th Grade Chorus	47	Superior
4/1/2001 34	48	District	Orchestra	Liberty MS Orchestra	23	Superior
4/7/2001 30	05	District	Concert Band	Liberty MS 8th Grade Concert Band	68	Good
4/7/2001 30	05	District	Concert Band	Liberty MS 7th Grade Concert Band	50	Good
					Band Total: 222	
					Chorus Total: 154	
				01	rchestra Total: 23	
				SC	HOOL TOTAL: 399	

School 4	480721	Schoo	Name: Lockha	art Middle School	Popula	tion:	1248
Assessment Date		District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Pa	rticipants	Overall Assessment
2/3/2001	233	District	Chorus S&E	Lockhart Middle School		4	
2/5/2001	206	District	Jazz Band	Lockhart MS Jazz Band		17	Excellent
2/24/2001	193	District	Band S&E	Lockhart Middle School		33	
3/31/2001	285	District	Chorus	Lockhart MS Women's Ensemble		21	Good
4/7/2001	305	District	Concert Band	Lockhart MS Concert Band		57	Excellent
					Band Total:	107	
					Chorus Total:	25	
				S	CHOOL TOTAL:	132	
School 4	480731	Schoo	Name: Maitlar	d Middle School	Popula	tion:	1176
Assessment Date	e ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Pa	rticipants	Overall Assessment
2/3/2001	233	District	Chorus S&E	Maitland Middle School		32	
2/5/2001	206	District	Jazz Band	Maitland MS Jazz Band 1		19	Superior
2/5/2001	206	District	Jazz Band	Maitland MS Jazz Band 2		14	Excellent
2/5/2001	206	District	Jazz Band	Maitland MS Jazz Band 3		16	Excellent
2/24/2001	193	District	Band S&E	Maitland Middle School		160	
3/1/2001	358	District	Orchestra S&E	Maitland Middle School		56	
3/31/2001	285	District	Chorus	Maitland MS Musicale		46	Excellent
3/31/2001	285	District	Chorus	Maitland MS Advanced Boys' Chor	ale	30	NS
3/31/2001	285	District	Chorus	Maitland MS Advanced Girls' Chora	ale	110	NS
4/1/2001	348	District	Orchestra	Maitland MS Advanced Orchestra		33	Excellent
4/1/2001	348	District	Orchestra	Maitland MS Chamber Orchestra		30	Superior
4/7/2001	305	District	Concert Band	Maitland MS Concert Band 1		29	Superior

strictOrchestrastrictConcert BandstrictConcert BandstrictConcert Band	Maitland MS Chamber Orchestra Maitland MS Concert Band 1 Maitland MS Concert Band 2 Maitland MS Concert Band 3	30 29 49 55	Superior Superior Good Excellent
strict Concert Band	Maitland MS Concert Band 2 Maitland MS Concert Band 3	49 55	Good
	Maitland MS Concert Band 3	55	
strict Concert Band			Excellent
	Band Total:	342	
	Chorus Total:	218	
	Orchestra Total:	119	
	SCHOOL TOTAL:	679	
		Orchestra Total:	Orchestra Total: 119

School 4806	671 Schoo	ol Name: Maynar	d Evans High School	Population:	3319
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000 17	78 District	Marching Band	Maynard Evans HS Marching Band	150	Excellent
2/3/2001 28	34 District	Chorus	Maynard Evans HS Mixed Chorale	60	NS
2/3/2001 28	34 District	Chorus	Maynard Evans HS 9th Grade Chorus	37	Good
2/3/2001 23	33 District	Chorus S&E	Maynard Evans High School	62	
2/10/2001 32	26 District	Band S&E	Maynard Evans High School	0	
3/29/2001 26	51 District	Concert Band	Maynard Evans HS Wind Ensemble	59	Excellent
3/29/2001 26	51 District	Concert Band	Maynard Evans HS Symphonic Band	42	Good
5/12/2001 35	54 State	Chorus S&E	Maynard Evans High School	1	
			Band 7	Fotal: 251	
			Chorus 7	Total: 160	
			SCHOOL TO	TAL: 411	

School	481381	School	Name: Meado	w Woods Middle School	Populatio	n:	1285
Assessment Da		District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Particip		Overall Assessment
2/3/2001	233	District	Chorus S&E	Meadow Woods Middle School		13	
2/24/2001	193	District	Band S&E	Meadow Woods Middle School		48	
3/1/2001	358	District	Orchestra S&E	Meadow Woods Middle School		15	
3/31/2001	285	District	Chorus	Meadow Woods MS 6th Grade Chorus		60	Superior
3/31/2001	285	District	Chorus	Meadow Woods MS 8th Grade Chorus		37	Excellent
3/31/2001	285	District	Chorus	Meadow Woods MS Stallion Singers		18	Superior
3/31/2001	285	District	Chorus	Meadow Woods MS 7th Grade Chorus		54	Superior
4/1/2001	348	District	Orchestra	Meadow Woods MS Orchestra		21	Excellent
4/7/2001	305	District	Concert Band	Meadow Woods MS Concert Band		51	Excellent
4/7/2001	305	District	Concert Band	Meadow Woods MS Symphonic Band		128	Excellent
4/1/2001	305	DISTLICT	Concert Danu			120 227	Excellent
						182	
					tra Total:	36	
				SCHOOL	. TOTAL:	445	
School	481241	School	Name: Meado	wbrook Middle School	Populatio	n:	1260
Assessment Da	te ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Particip	pants	Overall Assessment
2/24/2001	193	District	Band S&E	Meadowbrook Middle School		43	
4/7/2001	305	District	Concert Band	Meadowbrook MS Concert Band		42	Excellent
					nd Total:	85	
				SCHOOL		85	
School	480691	School	Name: Oak Ri	dge High School	Populatio	n:	2357
Assessment Da	te ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Particip		Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	178	District	Marching Band	Oak Ridge High School Marching Band		96	Fair
2/10/2001	326	District	Band S&E	Oak Ridge High School		44	
3/29/2001	261	District	Concert Band	Oak Ridge HS Concert Band		59	Good
0/20/2001	201	District	Ouncert Dana	-			0000
	-				nd Totalı	100	
	-					199	
				Ba SCHOOL		199 199	
School		School	Name: Ocoee			199	1257
School Assessment Da	480342	School District/State	Name: Ocoee	SCHOOL	TOTAL:	199 on:	
	480342			SCHOOL Middle School	TOTAL:	199 on:	
Assessment Da	<b>480342</b> te ID	District/State	Type of Organization	SCHOOL Middle School Performing Organization	TOTAL:	199 on:	
Assessment Da 2/3/2001	<b>480342</b> te ID 233	District/State	Type of Organization Chorus S&E	SCHOOL Middle School Performing Organization Ocoee Middle School	TOTAL:	199 on: pants 13	
Assessment Da 2/3/2001 2/24/2001	<b>480342</b> te ID 233 193	District/State District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E	SCHOOL Middle School Performing Organization Ocoee Middle School Ocoee Middle School	TOTAL:	<b>199</b> <b>on:</b> pants 13 46	Overall Assessment
Assessment Da 2/3/2001 2/24/2001 3/31/2001 3/31/2001	480342 <sup>te</sup> ID 233 193 285 285	District/State District District District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Chorus Chorus	SCHOOL Middle School Performing Organization Ocoee Middle School Ocoee Middle School Ocoee MS 6th Grade Chorus Ocoee MS Cardinal Chorus	TOTAL:	<b>199</b> <b>on:</b> 13 46 39 61	Overall Assessment Excellent Excellent
Assessment Da 2/3/2001 2/24/2001 3/31/2001	<b>480342</b> te ID 233 193 285	District/State District District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Chorus	SCHOOL Middle School Performing Organization Ocoee Middle School Ocoee MS 6th Grade Chorus Ocoee MS Cardinal Chorus Ocoee MS Concert Band	TOTAL:	<b>199</b> <b>on:</b> 13 46 39 61 54	Overall Assessment Excellent
Assessment Da 2/3/2001 2/24/2001 3/31/2001 3/31/2001	480342 <sup>te</sup> ID 233 193 285 285	District/State District District District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Chorus Chorus	SCHOOL Middle School Performing Organization Ocoee Middle School Ocoee MS 6th Grade Chorus Ocoee MS 6th Grade Chorus Ocoee MS Cardinal Chorus Ocoee MS Concert Band	TOTAL:	<b>199 on:</b> <ul> <li>bants</li> <li>13</li> <li>46</li> <li>39</li> <li>61</li> <li>54</li> </ul>	Overall Assessment Excellent Excellent
Assessment Da 2/3/2001 2/24/2001 3/31/2001 3/31/2001	480342 <sup>te</sup> ID 233 193 285 285	District/State District District District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Chorus Chorus	SCHOOL Middle School Performing Organization Ocoee Middle School Ocoee MS 6th Grade Chorus Ocoee MS 6th Grade Chorus Ocoee MS Cardinal Chorus Ocoee MS Concert Band	TOTAL: Populatio # of Particip nd Total: us Total:	<b>199</b> <b>on:</b> 13 46 39 61 54	Overall Assessment Excellent Excellent
Assessment Da 2/3/2001 2/24/2001 3/31/2001 3/31/2001 4/7/2001	<b>480342</b> te ID 233 193 285 285 305	District/State District District District District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Chorus Chorus Concert Band	SCHOOL Middle School Performing Organization Ocoee Middle School Ocoee MS 6th Grade Chorus Ocoee MS Cardinal Chorus Ocoee MS Concert Band Bai Chor SCHOOL	TOTAL: Populatio # of Particip nd Total: us Total:	<b>199</b> <b>on:</b> 13 46 39 61 54 <b>100</b> <b>113</b>	Overall Assessment Excellent Excellent
Assessment Da 2/3/2001 2/24/2001 3/31/2001 3/31/2001 4/7/2001 School	480342 <sup>10</sup> 233 193 285 285 305 489999	District/State District District District District District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Chorus Chorus Concert Band	Middle School Performing Organization Ocoee Middle School Ocoee Middle School Ocoee MS 6th Grade Chorus Ocoee MS Cardinal Chorus Ocoee MS Concert Band Bai Chor SCHOOL	TOTAL: Populatio # of Particip # of Particip us Total: TOTAL:	<b>199</b> <b>on:</b> 13 46 39 61 54 <b>100</b> <b>113</b> <b>213</b>	Overall Assessment Excellent Excellent Superior
Assessment Da 2/3/2001 2/24/2001 3/31/2001 3/31/2001 4/7/2001 School Assessment Da	480342 ie ID 233 193 285 285 305 489999 ie ID	District/State District District District District District <b>School</b> District/State	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Chorus Chorus Concert Band Name: Orange Type of Organization	SCHOOL Middle School Performing Organization Ocoee Middle School Ocoee MS 6th Grade Chorus Ocoee MS Cardinal Chorus Ocoee MS Concert Band Bai Chor SCHOOL Bay Bay Chor SCHOOL	TOTAL: Populatio # of Particip and Total: us Total: TOTAL: # of Particip	199 on: bants 13 46 39 61 54 100 113 213 coants	Overall Assessment Excellent Excellent Superior
Assessment Da 2/3/2001 2/24/2001 3/31/2001 3/31/2001 4/7/2001 School	480342 <sup>10</sup> 233 193 285 285 305 489999	District/State District District District District District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Chorus Chorus Concert Band	SCHOOL Middle School Performing Organization Ocoee Middle School Ocoee MS 6th Grade Chorus Ocoee MS Cardinal Chorus Ocoee MS Concert Band Bai Chor SCHOOL Performing Organization Orangewood Christian MS Women's Chor	TOTAL: Populatio # of Particip and Total: us Total: TOTAL: # of Particip	<b>199</b> <b>on:</b> 13 46 39 61 54 <b>100</b> <b>113</b> <b>213</b>	Overall Assessment Excellent Excellent Superior

SCHOOL TOTAL: 18

School 4	81671	Schoo	Name: Piedmo	ont Lakes Middle School P	opulation:	1622
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/3/2001	233	District	Chorus S&E	Piedmont Lakes Middle School	86	
2/5/2001	206	District	Jazz Band	Piedmont Lakes MS Jazz Band	21	Superior
2/24/2001	193	District	Band S&E	Piedmont Lakes Middle School	135	
3/31/2001	285	District	Chorus	Piedmont Lakes MS Girls' Voices	52	Superior
3/31/2001	285	District	Chorus	Piedmont Lakes MS Singers	29	Superior
3/31/2001	285	District	Chorus	Piedmont Lakes MS Men's Chorus	29	Superior
4/7/2001	305	District	Concert Band	Piedmont Lakes MS Wind Symphony	57	Superior
4/7/2001	305	District	Concert Band	Piedmont Lakes MS Symphonic Band	46	Superior
4/7/2001	305	District	Concert Band	Piedmont Lakes MS Concert Band	49	Excellent
				Band To	al: 308	
				Chorus To	al: 196	
				SCHOOL TOT	AL: 504	

School 480	0581	School	Name: Robert I	E. Lee Middle School	Population:	1283
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/3/2001 2	233	District	Chorus S&E	Robert E. Lee Middle School	17	
2/5/2001 2	206	District	Jazz Band	Robert E. Lee MS Jazz Band	26	Superior
2/24/2001	193	District	Band S&E	Robert E. Lee Middle School	76	
3/31/2001 2	285	District	Chorus	Robert E. Lee MS 8th Grade Advanced Chorus	s 30	Excellent
3/31/2001 2	285	District	Chorus	Robert E. Lee MS 7th/8th Grade Intermediate	Chorus 50	Superior
3/31/2001 2	285	District	Chorus	Robert E. Lee MS 6th Grade Chorus	78	Superior
4/7/2001 3	305	District	Concert Band	Robert E. Lee MS Symphonic Band	61	Excellent
				Band 1	Total: 163	
				Chorus 1	Total: 175	
				SCHOOL TO	TAL: 338	

School 480921	School Name	: Robins	wood Middle School	Population:	1336
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of	Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/24/2001 193	District Band	S&E	Robinswood Middle School	175	
3/31/2001 285	District Choru	IS	Robinswood MS 7th/8th Grade Chorus	78	Excellent
4/7/2001 305	District Conc	ert Band	Robinswood MS Symphonic Band	68	Excellent
			Ban	d Total: 243	
			Choru	s Total: 78	
			SCHOOL	TOTAL: 321	

School 481031	Schoo	I Name: South	west Middle School (Orange)	Population:	1196
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/3/2001 233	District	Chorus S&E	Southwest Middle School (Orange)	6	
2/24/2001 193	District	Band S&E	Southwest Middle School (Orange)	76	
3/1/2001 358	District	Orchestra S&E	Southwest Middle School (Orange)	31	
3/31/2001 285	District	Chorus	Southwest MS (Orange) Singers	21	Superior
3/31/2001 285	District	Chorus	Southwest MS (Orange) 6th Grade Mixed Chor	us 68	Superior
3/31/2001 285	District	Chorus	Southwest MS (Orange) 7th Grade Girls' Choru	s 51	Superior

continued

### Southwest Middle School (Orange) continued

3/31/2001	285	District	Chorus	Southwest MS (Orange) 7th/8th Grade Boys' Chorus	23	Superior
3/31/2001	285	District	Chorus	Southwest MS (Orange) 8th Grade Girls' Chorus	61	Superior
4/1/2001	348	District	Orchestra	Southwest MS (Orange) Orchestra	25	Superior
4/7/2001	305	District	Concert Band	Southwest MS (Orange) Concert Band	49	Superior
				Band Total:	125	
				Chorus Total:	230	
				Orchestra Total:	56	
				SCHOOL TOTAL:	411	

School 48	31111	School	Name: Stonew	all Jackson Middle School	Population:	1304
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/3/2001	233	District	Chorus S&E	Stonewall Jackson Middle School	13	
2/24/2001	193	District	Band S&E	Stonewall Jackson Middle School	18	
3/31/2001	285	District	Chorus	Stonewall Jackson MS 7th Grade Chorus	37	Superior
3/31/2001	285	District	Chorus	Stonewall Jackson MS 8th Grade Chorus	81	Superior
3/31/2001	285	District	Chorus	Stonewall Jackson MS 6th Grade Chorus	45	Superior
4/7/2001	305	District	Concert Band	Stonewall Jackson MS Concert Band	42	Superior
				Band T	otal: 60	·
				Chorus T	otal: 176	
				SCHOOL TO	TAL: 236	

School 480045	School	Name: The Fir	st Academy		
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/3/2001 284	District	Chorus	The First Academy HS Concert Choir	32	Excellent
2/3/2001 233	District	Chorus S&E	The First Academy	75	
3/31/2001 285	District	Chorus	The First Academy MS Concert Chorus	23	Superior
5/5/2001 353	State	Chorus S&E	The First Academy	11	
			Chorus Tota	l: 141	
			SCHOOL TOTAL	.: 141	

School 48	0019	School	Name:	Trinity I	Preparatory School			
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org	anization	Performing Organization	# of Partic	ipants	Overall Assessment
2/5/2001	206	District	Jazz Ba	nd	Trinity Preparatory School Jazz Band		16	Excellent
						Band Total:	16	
					SCH	OOL TOTAL:	16	

School 480911	School Name	e: Union	Park Middle School	Populatio	n:	1356
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type o	Organization	Performing Organization	# of Particip	pants	Overall Assessment
2/24/2001 193	District Band	IS&E	Union Park Middle School		192	
3/31/2001 285	District Chor	us	Union Park MS Concert Chorus		71	Superior
4/7/2001 305	District Cond	ert Band	Union Park MS Concert Band		68	Superior
				Band Total:	260	
				Chorus Total:	71	
				SCHOOL TOTAL:	331	

School	481001	Schoo	I Name: Univer	sity High School	Population:	4721
Assessment Dat	te ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	178	District	Marching Band	University HS Marching Band	319	Superior
2/3/2001	284	District	Chorus	University HS Men's Concert Chorale	25	NS
2/3/2001	284	District	Chorus	University HS Concert Choir	52	Superior
2/3/2001	284	District	Chorus	University HS Freshman Women's Chorus	90	Superior
2/3/2001	284	District	Chorus	University HS Women's Chorale	90	Excellent
2/3/2001	284	District	Chorus	University HS Women's Chorus	45	NS
2/3/2001	284	District	Chorus	University HS Chamber Choir	22	Superior
2/3/2001	233	District	Chorus S&E	University High School	95	
2/5/2001	206	District	Jazz Band	University HS Jazz Band 1	24	Superior
2/5/2001	206	District	Jazz Band	University HS Jazz Band 2	18	Excellent
2/10/2001	326	District	Band S&E	University High School	85	
3/29/2001	261	District	Concert Band	University HS Concert Band	48	Excellent
3/29/2001	261	District	Concert Band	University HS Freshmen Wind	56	Excellent
3/29/2001	261	District	Concert Band	University HS Symphonic Band	71	Superior
3/29/2001	261	District	Concert Band	University HS Wind Ensemble	57	Superior
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	University High School	45	
4/11/2001	336	State	Jazz Band	University HS Jazz Band	18	Superior
5/8/2001	330	State	Concert Band	University HS Concert Band	57	Excellent
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	University HS Chamber Choir	22	Superior
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	University HS Concert Choir	50	Excellent
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	University HS Freshman Women's Chorus	75	Superior
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	University High School	66	
				Band T	otal: 798	
				Chorus T	otal: 632	
				SCHOOL TO	TAL: 1430	

School 481	1151	School N	lame: Walker	<sup>r</sup> Middle School (Orange)	Population:	980
Assessment Date II	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/3/2001 2	233	District	Chorus S&E	Walker Middle School (Orange)	26	
2/24/2001 1	193	District	Band S&E	Walker Middle School (Orange)	67	
3/31/2001 2	285	District	Chorus	Walker MS (Orange) Viking Singers	40	Excellent
4/7/2001 3	305	District	Concert Band	Walker MS (Orange) Symphonic Band	49	Excellent
				Band	Total: 116	
				Chorus	Total: 66	
				SCHOOL TO	OTAL: 182	

School 4	81511	School	Name: West O	range High School	Population:	4261
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	178	District	Marching Band	West Orange HS Marching Band	273	Superior
2/3/2001	284	District	Chorus	West Orange HS Concert Choir	86	Superior
2/3/2001	284	District	Chorus	West Orange HS Male Chorus	49	Superior
2/3/2001	284	District	Chorus	West Orange HS Bel Canto	34	Superior
2/3/2001	284	District	Chorus	West Orange HS Master Singers	40	Superior
2/3/2001	284	District	Chorus	West Orange HS Women's Glee Chorus	96	Superior
2/3/2001	233	District	Chorus S&E	West Orange High School	106	
2/5/2001	206	District	Jazz Band	West Orange HS Jazz Band 1	24	Superior
2/5/2001	206	District	Jazz Band	West Orange HS Jazz Band 2	17	co

continued

### **Orange continued**

### West Orange High School continued

2/10/2001	326	District	Band S&E	West Orange High School	269	
3/29/2001	261	District	Concert Band	West Orange HS Freshman Concert Band 1	47	Excellent
3/29/2001	261	District	Concert Band	West Orange HS Freshman Concert Band 2	42	Good
3/29/2001	261	District	Concert Band	West Orange HS Wind Ensemble	61	Superior
3/29/2001	261	District	Concert Band	West Orange HS Concert Band	43	Excellent
3/29/2001	261	District	Concert Band	West Orange HS Symphonic Band	58	Excellent
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	West Orange High School	62	
4/11/2001	336	State	Jazz Band	West Orange HS Jazz Band	23	Superior
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	West Orange HS Men's Chorus	55	Superior
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	West Orange HS Concert Choir	88	Superior
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	West Orange HS Bel Canto	36	Superior
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	West Orange HS Women's Glee Chorus	100	Superior
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	West Orange HS Master Singers	40	Superior
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	West Orange High School	41	
				Band Total:	919	
				Chorus Total:	771	
				SCHOOL TOTAL:	1690	

School 48	1133	School	Name: W	<b>lestrid</b>	ge Middle School	Population	n:	1262
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organiza	ation	Performing Organization	# of Participa	ants	Overall Assessment
2/24/2001	193	District	Band S&E		Westridge Middle School		11	
3/1/2001	358	District	Orchestra S	S&E	Westridge Middle School		26	
3/31/2001	285	District	Chorus		Westridge MS Singing Warriors	j	30	Superior
4/1/2001	348	District	Orchestra		Westridge MS Orchestra		27	Excellent
4/7/2001	305	District	Concert Bar	nd	Westridge MS Concert Band		61	Excellent
					-	Band Total:	72	
						Chorus Total:	30	
						Orchestra Total:	53	
						SCHOOL TOTAL: 1	55	

School 4	81411	Schoo	Name: Winte	r Park High School	Population:	3330
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	178	District	Marching Band	Winter Park HS Marching Band	167	Superior
2/3/2001	284	District	Chorus	Winter Park HS Park Singers	24	Superior
2/3/2001	284	District	Chorus	Winter Park HS Concert Choir	76	Superior
2/3/2001	284	District	Chorus	Winter Park HS Women's Chorale	82	Superior
2/3/2001	284	District	Chorus	Winter Park HS 9th Grade Women's Chorus	65	Superior
2/3/2001	284	District	Chorus	Winter Park HS Men's Chorus	37	Superior
2/3/2001	233	District	Chorus S&E	Winter Park High School	188	
2/5/2001	206	District	Jazz Band	Winter Park HS Jazz Band	20	Superior
2/10/2001	326	District	Band S&E	Winter Park High School	194	
3/29/2001	261	District	Concert Band	Winter Park HS Symphonic Band	52	Excellent
3/29/2001	261	District	Concert Band	Winter Park HS Wind Ensemble	55	Superior
3/29/2001	261	District	Concert Band	Winter Park HS Concert Band	60	Superior
4/1/2001	348	District	Orchestra	Winter Park HS Lyric Strings	23	Superior
4/1/2001	348	District	Orchestra	Winter Park HS Orchestra	52	Superior
4/1/2001	348	District	Orchestra	Winter Park HS Symphonic Orchestra	86	Superior
4/2/2001	350	State	Orchestra S&E	Winter Park High School	26	
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Winter Park High School	90	
4/11/2001	336	State	Jazz Band	Winter Park HS Jazz Band	20	Superior

### **Orange continued**

#### Winter Park High School continued

4/26/2001	333	State	Orchestra	Winter Park HS Orchestra	52	Superior
4/26/2001	333	State	Orchestra	Winter Park HS Symphonic Orchestra	85	Superior
4/26/2001	333	State	Orchestra	Winter Park HS Lyric Strings	23	Excellent
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Winter Park HS Women's Chorale	90	NS
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Winter Park HS Concert Choir	78	NS
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Winter Park HS Park Singers	24	NS
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Winter Park HS 9th Grade Women's Chorus	65	NS
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Winter Park High School	153	
5/8/2001	330	State	Concert Band	Winter Park HS Concert Band	56	Superior
				Band Total:	714	
				Chorus Total:	882	
				Orchestra Total:	347	
				SCHOOL TOTAL:	1943	
ORANGE C	OUNTY	TOTALS		Band Total:	9820	
				Chorus Total:	7661	
				Orchestra Total:	998	
				COUNTY TOTAL:	18478	

# **OSCEOLA**

School 4	90711	School Name:	Celebrat	tion School	Popula	ation:	971
Assessment Date			Organization	Performing Organization	# of F	articipants	Overall Assessmen
2/24/2001	236	District Chorus		Celebration School		37	
5/5/2001	353	State Chorus	s S&E	Celebration School		1	
					Chorus Total:	38	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	38	
School 4	90091	School Name:	Denn Jo	hn Middle School	Popula	ation:	1080
Assessment Date	ID	District/State Type of C	Organization	Performing Organization	# of F	articipants	Overall Assessmen
2/10/2001	195	District Band S	S&E	Denn John Middle School		8	
3/3/2001	322	District Conce	rt Band	Denn John MS Concert Band		53	Excellent
4/7/2001	291	District Chorus	5	Denn John MS Concert Chorus		52	Excellent
					Band Total:	61	
					Chorus Total:	52	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	113	
School 4	90041	School Name:	Discove	ry Intermediate School	Popula	ation:	1209
Assessment Date	ID	District/State Type of C	Organization	Performing Organization	- # of F	articipants	Overall Assessmen
3/3/2001	322	District Conce	rt Band	Discovery Intermediate School C	Concert Band	35	CO
				2	Band Total:	35	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	35	
School 4	90601	School Name:	Gateway	/ High School	Popula	ation:	2240
Assessment Date	ID	District/State Type of C	rganization	Performing Organization	- # of F	articipants	Overall Assessmen
10/28/2000	181	District March	ing Band	Gateway HS Marching Band		155	Superior
2/10/2001	195	District Band S	S&E	Gateway High School		225	
2/10/2001	316	District Jazz B	and	Gateway HS Jazz Band 1		20	Superior
2/10/2001	316	District Jazz B	and	Gateway HS Jazz Band 2		18	Excellent
3/10/2001	321	District Conce	rt Band	Gateway HS Concert Band 1		52	Excellent
3/10/2001	321	District Conce	rt Band	Gateway HS Concert Band 2		43	Excellent
3/10/2001	321	District Conce	rt Band	Gateway HS Concert Band 3		33	Good
4/11/2001	335	State Band S		Gateway High School		28	
4/11/2001	336	State Jazz B		Gateway HS Jazz Band		18	Excellent
	000				Band Total:	592	Excollent
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	592	
School 4	90341	School Name:	Horizon	Middle School	Popula	ation:	1144
Assessment Date			Organization	Performing Organization	•		Overall Assessmen
2/10/2001	195	District Band S	0	Horizon Middle School		1	
3/3/2001	322		rt Band	Horizon MS Concert Band		71	Excellent
4/7/2001	291	District Chorus		Horizon MS Truly Treble		39	Good
4/7/2001	291	District Chorus		Horizon MS Horizon in Harmony	1	30	Excellent
	201				Band Total:	72	
					Chorus Total:	69	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	141	

School 4	90251	School	Name: Kissim	mee Middle School	Populati	on:	1270
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	+ of Parti	cipants	Overall Assessmen
2/24/2001	236	District	Chorus S&E	Kissimmee Middle School		30	
3/3/2001	322	District	Concert Band	Kissimmee MS Concert Band		68	Superior
4/7/2001	291	District	Chorus	Kissimmee MS Mixed Chorus		25	NS
					Band Total:	68	
					Chorus Total:	55	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	123	
School 4	90311	School	Name: Neptur	ne Middle School	Populati	on:	1285
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Parti	cipants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	195	District	Band S&E	Neptune Middle School		58	
2/10/2001	316	District	Jazz Band	Neptune MS Jazz Band		17	Superior
3/3/2001	322	District	Concert Band	Neptune MS Concert Band		72	Good
4/7/2001	291	District	Chorus	Neptune MS Notables		22	Good
					Band Total:	147	
					Chorus Total:	22	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	169	
School 4	90081	School	Name: Osceo	la High School	Populati	on:	2224
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Parti	cipants	Overall Assessment
10/28/2000	181	District	Marching Band	Osceola HS Marching Band		112	Superior
2/10/2001	195	District	Band S&E	Osceola High School		50	
2/24/2001	236	District	Chorus S&E	Osceola High School		126	
3/3/2001	290	District	Chorus	Osceola HS Choraliers		39	Superior
3/3/2001	290	District	Chorus	Osceola HS Singers (SATB)		66	Superior
3/3/2001	290	District	Chorus	Osceola HS Singers Men		31	Superior
3/3/2001	290	District	Chorus	Osceola HS Singers Women		35	Superior
3/3/2001	290	District	Chorus	Osceola HS Concert Chorale		32	Superior
3/10/2001	321	District	Concert Band	Osceola HS Concert Band		49	NS
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Osceola High School		13	
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Osceola HS Singers Men		31	Superior
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Osceola HS Concert Chorale		32	Superior
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Osceola HS Choraliers		39	Excellent
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Osceola HS Singers		66	Superior
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Osceola HS Singers Women		35	Excellent
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Osceola High School		117	
				-	Band Total:	224	
					Chorus Total:	649	

School 490821	School Name:	Parkwa	y Middle School (Osceola)	Population:	1102
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of C	rganization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001 195	District Band S	S&E	Parkway Middle School (Osceola)	58	
2/10/2001 316	District Jazz E	and	Parkway Middle School (Osceola) Jazz Band	17	Superior
3/3/2001 322	District Conce	rt Band	Parkway MS (Osceola) Concert Band	53	Superior
4/7/2001 291	District Chorus	6	Parkway MS (Osceola) Concert Chorus	29	Disqualified
			Band	Total: 128	
			Chorus	Total: 29	
			SCHOOL TO	DTAL: 157	

School 4	90841	Schoo	l Name: Poinci	ana High School	Population:	2158
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
10/28/2000	181	District	Marching Band	Poinciana HS Marching Band	121	Excellent
2/10/2001	195	District	Band S&E	Poinciana High School	66	
2/24/2001	236	District	Chorus S&E	Poinciana High School	48	
3/3/2001	290	District	Chorus	Poinciana HS Beginning Women's Chorus	75	Excellent
3/3/2001	290	District	Chorus	Poinciana HS Concert Choir	32	Excellent
3/10/2001	321	District	Concert Band	Poinciana HS Concert Band	57	Good
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Poinciana High School	4	
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Poinciana High School	44	
				Band T	otal: 248	
				Chorus T	otal: 199	
				SCHOOL TO	TAL: 447	

School 49	90201	School I	Name: St. Cloud	l High School	Population:	2139
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participant	s Overall Assessment
10/28/2000	181	District	Marching Band	St. Cloud High School Marching	Band 53	3 Good
2/10/2001	195	District	Band S&E	St. Cloud High School	173	3
2/10/2001	316	District	Jazz Band	St. Cloud HS Jazz Band	20	0 Good
2/24/2001	236	District	Chorus S&E	St. Cloud High School	152	2
3/3/2001	290	District	Chorus	St. Cloud HS Concert Chorus	6	8 Excellent
3/10/2001	321	District	Concert Band	St. Cloud HS Concert Band 1	4	6 Good
3/10/2001	321	District	Concert Band	St. Cloud HS Concert Band 2	4	O CO
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	St. Cloud High School	14	4
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	St. Cloud High School	58	3
					Band Total: 34	6
					Chorus Total: 27	B
					SCHOOL TOTAL: 62	4

School 4	90272	Schoo	Name: St. C	loud Middle School	Popula	ation:	912
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of P		Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	195	District	Band S&E	St. Cloud Middle School		32	
3/3/2001	322	District	Concert Band	St. Cloud MS Concert Band		67	Good
					Band Total:	99	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	99	
OSCEOLA C	OSCEOLA COUNTY TOTALS					2020	
					Chorus Total:	1391	
					COUNTY TOTAL:	3411	

### PALM BEACH

School	500395	Schoo	ol Name: Alexar	nder W. Dreyfoos SOTA P	opulation:	1270
Assessment Dat		District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessmen
2/9/2001	324	District	Jazz Band	Dreyfoos SOTA Jazz Band	21	Superior
2/9/2001	237	District	Chorus S&E	Dreyfoos School of the Arts	248	
2/10/2001	312	District	Band S&E	Dreyfoos School of the Arts	144	
3/3/2001	298	District	Chorus	Dreyfoos SOTA Singing Gents Chorus	21	Superior
3/3/2001	298	District	Chorus	Dreyfoos SOTA Singers	43	Superior
3/3/2001	298	District	Chorus	Dreyfoos SOTA Combined Girls' Chorus	65	Superior
3/3/2001	298	District	Chorus	Dreyfoos SOTA Belle Chanson Chorus	42	Superior
3/10/2001	321	District	Concert Band	Dreyfoos SOTA Concert Band 1	64	Superior
3/10/2001	321	District	Concert Band	Dreyfoos SOTA Concert Band 2	61	Superior
3/29/2001	339	District	Orchestra	Dreyfoos SOTA Orchestra	76	Superior
4/2/2001	350	State	Orchestra S&E	Dreyfoos School of the Arts	12	<b>C</b> p
4/26/2001	333	State	Orchestra	Dreyfoos SOTA Symphony Orchestra	76	Superior
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Dreyfoos School of the Arts	30	Oupenor
5/5/2001	555	Sidle	CHOIUS SAL	Band To		
				Chorus To		
				Orchestra To SCHOOL TOT		
					ι	
School	509999	Schoo	ol Name: Americ	can Heritage High School (Palm Beach)		
Assessment Dat	e ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessmen
4/26/2001	333	State	Orchestra	American Heritage HS (Palm Beach)Chamber	13	Excellent
				Orchestra To	tal: 13	
				SCHOOL TOT/	AL: 13	
School	500862	Schoo	ol Name: Atlanti	c Community High School P	opulation:	2880
Assessment Dat	e ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	•	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	177	District	Marching Band	Atlantic Community HS Marching Band	185	Superior
2/9/2001	237	District	Chorus S&E	Atlantic Community High School	36	<b>C</b>
2/10/2001	312	District	Band S&E	Atlantic Community High School	217	
3/3/2001	271	District	Concert Band	Atlantic Community HS Concert Band 1	89	Superior
3/3/2001	271	District	Concert Band	Atlantic Community HS Concert Band 2	87	Excellent
	298				23	
3/3/2001		District	Chorus	Atlantic Community HS Eagleaire Chorale		Excellent
3/3/2001	298	District	Chorus	Atlantic Community HS Ladies' Chorus	38	Excellent
3/3/2001	298	District	Chorus	Atlantic Community HS Combined Mixed Chorus		Excellent
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Atlantic Community High School	12	
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Atlantic Community High School	1	
				Band To		
				Chorus To	tal: 146	
				SCHOOL TOT/	AL: 736	
School	501981	Schoo	ol Name: Bear L	akes Middle School P	opulation:	1475
Assessment Dat		District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	
2/9/2001	324	District	Jazz Band	Bear Lakes MS Jazz Band	# OF Participants	Excellent
						LYCENELI
2/10/2001	312	District	Band S&E	Bear Lakes Middle School	30	

Bear Lakes MS Concert Band

Band Total:
SCHOOL TOTAL:

60

109 109

District

Concert Band

271

3/3/2001

Excellent

School	500961	School	Name:	Boca	Raton Community High School		Popula	ation:	1869
Assessment Da	ite ID	District/State	Type of Orga	anization	Performing Organization		- # of F	Participants	Overall Assessmen
11/4/2000	177	District	Marching	g Band	Boca Raton Community HS Marchi	ng Band		70	Superior
2/9/2001	237	District	Chorus S	S&E	Boca Raton Community High School	ol		11	
2/10/2001	312	District	Band S&	E	Boca Raton Community High School	ol		94	
3/3/2001	271	District	Concert E	Band	Boca Raton Community HS Conce	rt Band 1		36	Superior
3/3/2001	271	District	Concert E	Band	Boca Raton Community HS Conce	rt Band 2		43	Excellent
3/3/2001	298	District	Chorus		Boca Raton Community HS Singers	S		35	Excellent
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&	E	Boca Raton Community High Scho			7	
5/3/2001	329	State	Concert E	Band	Boca Raton Community HS Conce			36	Excellent
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S	S&E	Boca Raton Community High Scho			1	
							Total:	286	
						Chorus		47	
					S	CHOOL T		333	
School	501491	School	Name:	Boca	Raton Middle School		Popula	ation:	1194
Assessment Da		District/State	Type of Orga		Performing Organization		•	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	312	District	Band S&		Boca Raton Middle School			99	
3/3/2001	271	District	Concert E		Boca Raton MS Concert Band			72	Superior
0,0,200.		2.01.01				Band	Total:	171	0.000
					S	CHOOL T		171	
School	502041	School	Name:	Carvo	r Community Middle School		Popula	ation:	1600
					•		•		
Assessment Da		District/State	Type of Orga		Performing Organization		# of F	Participants	Overall Assessmen
2/10/2001	312	District	Band S&	E	Carver Community Middle School	Dand	Total	1	
							Total:	1	
					50	CHOOL T	OTAL:	1	
School	501821	School	Name:	Christ	a McAuliffe Middle School		Popula	ation:	1477
Assessment Da	ite ID	District/State	Type of Orga		Performing Organization		# of F	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/9/2001	237	District	Chorus S	S&E	Christa McAuliffe Middle School			18	
2/10/2001	312	District	Band S&	E	Christa McAuliffe Middle School			17	
3/3/2001	271	District	Concert E	Band	Christa McAuliffe MS Concert Banc	l		55	Excellent
4/7/2001	299	District	Chorus		Christa Mcauliffe MS Beginning Co	ncert Cho	rus	49	CO
4/7/2001	299	District	Chorus		Christa McAuliffe MS Advanced Ch	orus		51	Excellent
4/7/2001	299	District	Chorus		Christa McAuliffe MS Intermediate	Chorus		17	CO
						Band	Total:	72	
						Chorus	Total:	135	
					S	CHOOL T	OTAL:	207	
School	501581	School	Name:	Conar	ress Community Middle School		Popula	ation:	1411
Assessment Da		District/State	Type of Orga	-	Performing Organization		•		Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	312	District	Band S&		Congress Community Middle School	ol	,, 511	19	
3/3/2001	271	District	Concert E		Congress Community MS Concert			42	Superior
0/0/2001	211	District	CONCEIL		Congress Community MC Concert		Total:	42 61	oupenoi
					64	CHOOL T			
					50		UTAL:	61	

School 5	00541	School N	ame: C	onniston Middle School	Population	n: 93	34
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organiz	ion Performing Organization	# of Participa	ants Ov	erall Assessment
2/10/2001	312	District I	Band S&E	Conniston Middle School		22	
3/3/2001	271	District (	Concert Ba	d Conniston MS Concert Band		55	NS
4/7/2001	299	District (	Chorus	Conniston MS Bel Canto Chorus 1		31	Superior
4/7/2001	299	District (	Chorus	Conniston MS Bel Canto Chorus 2		27	Superior
					Band Total:	77	
				C	horus Total:	58	
				SCH		35	
School 5	01691	School N	ame: C	estwood Community Middle School	Population	n: 14	39
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organiz	ion Performing Organization	+ of Participa	ants Ov	erall Assessment
2/10/2001	312	District I	Band S&E	Crestwood Community Middle School		21	
3/3/2001	271	District	Concert Ba	-	and	56	Good
4/7/2001	299		Chorus	Crestwood Community MS Concert Cl			Excellent
4/7/2001	299		Chorus	Crestwood Community MS Beginning		30	Excellent
						77	
				C		60	
						37	
School 5	02461	School N	ame: E	gles Landing Middle School	Population	n: 13	96
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organiz		# of Participa		verall Assessment
2/10/2001	312	District I	Band S&E	Eagles Landing Middle School		41	
3/3/2001	271	District	Concert Ba	• •		45	Superior
4/7/2001	299	District					
		DISTLICT	Chorus	Eagles Landing MS /th Grade Chorus		17	Excellent
4/7/2001	299		Chorus Chorus	Eagles Landing MS 7th Grade Chorus Eagles Landing MS 8th Grade Chorus		17 46	Excellent Excellent
				Eagles Landing MS 7th Grade Chorus	i		
				Eagles Landing MS 8th Grade Chorus	Band Total:	46 <b>86</b>	
				Eagles Landing MS 8th Grade Chorus	Band Total: Chorus Total:	46	
4/7/2001		District	Chorus	Eagles Landing MS 8th Grade Chorus	Band Total: Chorus Total:	46 86 63 49	Excellent
4/7/2001	299	District (	Chorus	Eagles Landing MS 8th Grade Chorus C SCH prest Hill High School	Band Total: Chorus Total: OOL TOTAL: 1 Population	46 86 63 49 n: 15	Excellent
4/7/2001 School 5	299 00581	District ( School N District/State	Chorus	Eagles Landing MS 8th Grade Chorus C SCH	Band Total: Chorus Total: OOL TOTAL: 1 Population # of Participa	46 86 63 49 n: 15	Excellent
4/7/2001 School 5 Assessment Date	299 700581	District ( School N District/State ( District (	Chorus	Eagles Landing MS 8th Grade Chorus C SCH orest Hill High School	Band Total: Chorus Total: OOL TOTAL: 1 Population # of Participa 1	46 86 63 49 n: 15 ants Ov	Excellent 581 rerall Assessment
4/7/2001 <b>School 5</b> Assessment Date 2/9/2001	299 00581 ID 237	District O School N District/State O District O	Chorus Ame: F Type of Organiz Chorus S&	Eagles Landing MS 8th Grade Chorus C SCHo orest Hill High School Forest Hill High School	Band Total: Chorus Total: OOL TOTAL: 1 Population # of Participa 1	46 86 63 49 n: 15 ants Ov 59 20	Excellent
4/7/2001 <b>School 5</b> Assessment Date 2/9/2001 3/3/2001	299 600581 ID 237 298	District ( School N District/State ( District ( District ( District (	Chorus	Eagles Landing MS 8th Grade Chorus C SCH orest Hill High School ion Performing Organization Forest Hill High School Forest Hill HS Dimension 20 Chorus	Band Total: Chorus Total: OOL TOTAL: 1 Population # of Participa 1	46 86 63 49 n: 15 ants Ov 59 20	Excellent 581 Superior
4/7/2001 <b>School 5</b> Assessment Date 2/9/2001 3/3/2001 3/3/2001 3/3/2001	299 <b>00581</b> 1D 237 298 298	District ( School N District/State ( District ( Di	Chorus ame: F Type of Organiz Chorus S& Chorus Chorus Chorus Chorus	Eagles Landing MS 8th Grade Chorus C SCH orest Hill High School ion Performing Organization Forest Hill High School Forest Hill HS Dimension 20 Chorus Forest Hill HS Male Concert Chorus	Band Total: Chorus Total: OOL TOTAL: 1 Population # of Particips 1	46 86 63 49 n: 15 ants Ov 59 20 20 51	Excellent <b>681</b> Superior Excellent Excellent
4/7/2001 <b>School 5</b> Assessment Date 2/9/2001 3/3/2001 3/3/2001 3/3/2001 5/5/2001	299 00581 ID 237 298 298 298 355	District Control of Co	Chorus ame: F Type of Organiz Chorus S&I Chorus Chorus Chorus Chorus Chorus Chorus	Eagles Landing MS 8th Grade Chorus C SCH Prest Hill High School ion Performing Organization Forest Hill High School Forest Hill HS Dimension 20 Chorus Forest Hill HS Male Concert Chorus Forest Hill HS Combined Girls' Chorus Forest Hill HS Dimension 20 Chorus	Band Total: Chorus Total: OOL TOTAL: 1 Population # of Participa 1	46 86 63 49 n: 15 59 20 20 20 51 20	Excellent 581 Superior Excellent
4/7/2001 <b>School 5</b> Assessment Date 2/9/2001 3/3/2001 3/3/2001 3/3/2001	299 00581 ID 237 298 298 298	District Control of Co	Chorus ame: F Type of Organiz Chorus S& Chorus Chorus Chorus Chorus	Eagles Landing MS 8th Grade Chorus C SCH orest Hill High School ion Performing Organization Forest Hill High School Forest Hill HS Dimension 20 Chorus Forest Hill HS Male Concert Chorus Forest Hill HS Combined Girls' Chorus Forest Hill HS Dimension 20 Chorus	Band Total: Chorus Total: OOL TOTAL: 1 Population # of Participa 1	46 86 63 49 n: 15 ants Ov 59 20 20 51	Excellent <b>681</b> Superior Excellent Excellent

1/4/2000 177 District Marching Band Glades CHS Marching Band 21 NS 9/20201 237 District Chorus S&E Glades CHR3 High School 37 1/20201 271 District Concert Band S&E Glades Central High School 37 1/20201 271 District Chorus S&E Glades CHS Sing Raiders 200 Superior 1/20201 355 State Chorus Glades CHS Sing Raiders 200 Superior 1/20201 355 State Chorus Glades CHS Mixed Concert Chorus 25 Good 1/20201 355 State Chorus S&E Glades CHS Mixed Concert Chorus 25 1/20201 355 State Chorus S&E Glades CHS Mixed Concert Chorus 25 1/20201 355 State Chorus S&E Glades CHS Mixed Concert Chorus 26 1/20201 355 State Chorus S&E Glades CHS Mixed Concert Chorus 26 1/20201 357 District Chorus S&E Glades CHS Mixed Concert Chorus 20 1/20201 20 1/20201 20 1/20201 20 1/20201 21 1/20201 21 1/		02301	School		es Central High School	Population:	1395
9/9/2001       324       District       Jazz Band       Glades CHS Jazz Band       21       NS         9/9/2001       237       District       Chorus S&E       Glades Central High School       36         9/9/2001       312       District       Chorus S&E       Glades CHS Concert Band       40       Exceller         9/9/2001       235       State       Chorus       Glades CHS Mixed Concert Chorus       25       Good         1/5/2001       353       State       Chorus S&E       Glades CHS Mixed Concert Chorus       26       Good         1/5/2001       353       State       Chorus S&E       Glades CHS Mixed Concert Chorus       26       Good         1/5/2001       353       State       Chorus S&E       Howell L.       Watkins MS Concert Chorus       2       2         1/2/2001       237       District       Chorus       Howell L.       Watkins MS Concert Band       75       Ejaqualfi         1/2/2001       239       District       Chorus       Howell L.       Watkins MS Concert Band       75       Ejaqualfi         1/2/2001       237       District       Chorus       Howell L.       Watkins MS Concert Band       75       Ejaqualfi       Mixed Chorus       39       Superio	Assessment Date					•	Overall Assessmer
1992001       237       District       Chorus S&E       Glades Central High School       36         1/10/2001       312       District       Band S&E       Glades Central High School       37         1/3/2001       271       District       Chorus Glades CHS Concert Band       40       Exceller         1/3/2001       288       District       Chorus Glades CHS Singing Raiders       20       Superio         1/5/2001       353       State       Chorus S&E       Glades CHS Mixed Concert Chorus       26       Good         1/5/2001       353       State       Chorus S&E       Glades Central High School       Band Total:       181         1/5/2001       353       State       Chorus S&E       Glades Central High School       Population:       1428         sessement Dam       ID       District       Chorus S&E       Howell L. Watkins MS Concert Chorus       20       Woral Asses         1/20201       271       District       Chorus S&E       Howell L. Watkins MS Concert Chorus       39       Superio         1/20201       299       District       Chorus S&E       Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach)       10       School TorLi:       155         School S00611       School Name:       Jefferson Davis Middle Sch				-		83	Excellent
W102001       312       District       Band S&E       Glades CHs Konnort Band       40       Exceller         V32001       271       District       Chonert Band       40       Exceller         V32001       355       State       Chorus       Glades CHS Mixed Concert Chorus       25       Good         V52001       353       State       Chorus S&E       Glades CHS Mixed Concert Chorus       26       Good         V52001       353       State       Chorus S&E       Glades CHS Mixed Concert Chorus       26       Good         V52001       353       State       Chorus S&E       Glades CHS Mixed Concert Chorus       86       Population:       1428         Sechool 500121       School Name:       Howell L. Watkins Middle School       Population:       1428         V32001       271       District       Chorus       Howell L. Watkins MS Concert Chorus       39       Exceller         V32001       271       District       Chorus       Howell L. Watkins MS Concert Band       75       Disqualifi         V72001       299       District       Chorus       Howell L. Watkins MS Concert Band       75       Chorus SaE       Howell L. Watkins MS Gris Chorus       39       Exceller         V72001	2/9/2001					21	NS
Vi3/2001       271       District       Concert Band       Glades CHS Soncert Band       40       Exceller         Vi3/2001       298       District       Chorus       Glades CHS Singing Raiders       20       Superior         Vis/2001       353       State       Chorus       Glades CHS Mixed Chorus       25       God         Vis/2001       353       State       Chorus S&E       Glades CHS Mixed Chorus       26       God         School       50121       School Name:       Howell L. Watkins Middle School       Population:       1428         assessment Date       ID       District       Chorus S&E       Howell L. Watkins MS Concert Chorus       2       Overall Assess         Vi2/2001       237       District       Chorus AB       Howell L. Watkins MS Concert Chorus       39       Exceller         Vi2/2001       299       District       Chorus       Howell L. Watkins MS Circle Chorus       39       Exceller         Vi2/2001       237       District       Chorus       Howell L. Watkins MS Chorle Chorus       39       Exceller         Vi2/2001       237       District       Chorus       Band Total:       75       Chorus Total:       80         Vi2/2001       237       District	2/9/2001	237	District	Chorus S&E	Glades Central High School	36	
V3/2001       298       District       Chorus       Glades CHS Singing Raiders       20       Superiol         V5/2001       355       State       Chorus       State       Chorus S&E       Glades CHS Mixed Concert Chorus       25       Good         V5/2001       353       State       Chorus S&E       Glades CHS Mixed Concert Chorus       26       Good         V5/2001       353       State       Chorus S&E       Glades Central High School       Band Total:       181         Chorus S00121       School Name:       Howell L.       Watkins Middle School       Population:       1428         School S00121       School Name:       Howell L.       Watkins MS Concert Chorus       2       Disqualit         V3/2001       237       District       Chorus S&E       Howell L.       Watkins MS Concert Band       75       Disqualit         V7/2001       299       District       Chorus       Howell L.       Watkins MS Grid'Chorus       39       School       School Name:       Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach)       1622         V3/2001       271       District       Chorus S&E       Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach)       131       Varial Assess         V1/20201       237       District       Chorus S&E </td <td>2/10/2001</td> <td>312</td> <td>District</td> <td>Band S&amp;E</td> <td>Glades Central High School</td> <td>37</td> <td></td>	2/10/2001	312	District	Band S&E	Glades Central High School	37	
<ul> <li>State Chorus Glades CHS Mixed Concert Chorus 25 Good</li> <li>State Chorus S&amp;E Glades Central High School 5</li> <li>State Chorus S&amp;E Glades Central High School 500121</li> <li>School S00121 School Name: Howell L. Watkins Middle School Population: 1428</li> <li>School S00121 District Chorus S&amp;E Howell L. Watkins MS Concert Chorus 2</li> <li>District Chorus S&amp;E Howell L. Watkins MS Concert Chorus 2</li> <li>District Chorus S&amp;E Howell L. Watkins MS Concert Chorus 2</li> <li>District Chorus S&amp;E Howell L. Watkins MS Concert Band 75 Disqualifi (7/2001 299 District Chorus Howell L. Watkins MS Concert Band 75 Disqualifi (7/2001 299 District Chorus Howell L. Watkins MS Concert Band 75 Disqualifi (7/2001 299 District Chorus Howell L. Watkins MS Treble Chorus 39 Exceller Band Total: 75 Chorus Total: 80 SCHOOL TOTAL: 155</li> <li>School S00611 School Name: Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach) Population: 1622</li> <li>Band Total: 75 Chorus S&amp;E Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach) 13 (7/2001 217 District Chorus S&amp;E Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach) 13 (7/2001 217 District Chorus S&amp;E Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach) 13 (7/2001 217 District Concert Band Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach) 13 (7/2001 217 District Concert Band Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert Band 1 65 Superior 2001 217 District Concert Band Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert Band 2 62 Exceller Band Total: 239 Chorus Total: 302</li> <li>School S01361 School Name: John I. Leonard High School (Palm Beach) Concert Band 1 22 Superior 2001 237 District Chorus S&amp;E Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert Band 2 62 Exceller Band Total: 239 Chorus Total: 302</li> <li>School Total: 328 District Chorus S&amp;E Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert Band 1 22 Superior 2001 237 District Chorus S&amp;E Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert Band 1 22 Superior 2001 237 District Chorus S&amp;E Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert Band 1 22 Superior 2001 237 District Chorus S&amp;E</li></ul>	3/3/2001	271	District	Concert Band	Glades CHS Concert Band	40	Excellent
353       State       Chorus S&E       Glades Central High School       5         Band Total:       181         Chorus Total:       267         School 500121       School Name:       Howell L. Watkins Middle School       Population:       1428         assessment Date       10       District Chorus S&E       Howell L. Watkins MS Concert Chorus       2         V/22001       237       District Chorus S&E       Howell L. Watkins MS Concert Chorus       39       Superior         V/72001       299       District Chorus       Howell L. Watkins MS Cirk' Chorus       39       Exceller         V/72001       299       District Chorus       Howell L. Watkins MS Creb Chorus       39       Exceller         V/72001       299       District Chorus       Howell L. Watkins MS Chorus Total:       80         V/72001       299       District Chorus       Howell L. Watkins MS Chorus Total:       80         V/72001       237       District Chorus S&E       Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach)       Population:       1622         Wolcoul 312       District Concert Band       Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach)       112       Vareal Assess         V/02001       211       District Concert Band       Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert Band 1	3/3/2001	298	District	Chorus	Glades CHS Singing Raiders	20	Superior
Band Total:       181 Chorus Total:       285 264         School 500121       School Name:       Howell L. Watkins Middle School       Population:       1428         Sessesment Date       ID       District Chorus S&E       Howell L. Watkins MS Concert Chorus       2         V3/2001       237       District Chorus S&E       Howell L. Watkins MS Concert Chorus       3       Superior         V3/2001       239       District Chorus S&E       Howell L. Watkins MS Concert Chorus       39       Superior         V7/2001       299       District Chorus Hand       Howell L. Watkins MS Crist Chorus       39       Superior         V7/2001       299       District Chorus Hand       Howell L. Watkins MS Crist Chorus       39       Superior         V7/2001       299       District Chorus S&E       Howell L. Watkins MS Crist Chorus       30       Superior         School S00611       School Name:       Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach)       10       Overal Assess         V10/2001       312       District Concert Band       Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach)       112         V3/2001       271       District Concert Band       Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert Band 1       65       Superior         V3/2001       271       District Chorus	5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus		25	Good
School 500121       School Name:       Howell L. Watkins Middle School       Population:       1428         Sassamen Dale       ID       District State       Type of Orgenization       Performing Organization       # of Participans       Overall Assess         9/92001       237       District Concert Band       Howell L. Watkins MS Concert Band       76       Disqualifi         9/92001       299       District Concert Band       Howell L. Watkins MS Concert Band       76       Disqualifi         1/7/2001       299       District Chorus       Howell L. Watkins MS Girls' Chorus       39       Exceller         8       School So0611       School Name:       Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach)       1622       Exceller         9/9/2001       237       District       Chorus S&E       Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach)       10       Overall Assess         9/9/2001       237       District       Chorus S&E       Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach)       111       20         9/9/2001       237       District       Concert Band       Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach)       112       20       20       20       20       Exceller       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20       20	5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Glades Central High School	5	
School S00121       School Name: Howell L. Watkins Middle School       Population: Potations       1428         assessment Date       District State       Type of Organization       Performing Organization <t< td=""><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td>Band</td><td>d Total: 181</td><td></td></t<>					Band	d Total: 181	
School S00121         School Name: Howell L. Watkins Middle School         Population:         1428           assessment Date         ID         District State         Type of Organization         Performing Organization         # of Participants         Overall Assess           V3/2001         271         District         Chorus S&E         Howell L. Watkins MS Concert Chorus         39         Superior           V7/2001         299         District         Chorus         Howell L. Watkins MS Treble Chorus         39         Exceller           V7/2001         299         District         Chorus         Howell L. Watkins MS Treble Chorus         39         Exceller           School S00611         School Name:         Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach)         Population:         1622           School S00611         District         Chorus S&E         Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach)         112           V10/2001         237         District         Concert Band         Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach)         112           V3/2001         271         District         Concert Band         Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach)         112           V3/2001         271         District         Concert Band         Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach)         62         Exc					Chorus	s Total: 86	
seesement Date ID District/State Type of Organization Concert Band Total: 75 Disquilli Chorus S&E Howell L. Watkins MS Concert Chorus 2 District Chorus Chor					SCHOOL 1	TOTAL: 267	
seesement Date ID District/State Type of Organization Concert Band Total: 75 Disquilli Chorus S&E Howell L. Watkins MS Concert Chorus 2 District Chorus Chor	School 5	00121	School	Name: Howe	III L. Watkins Middle School	Population:	1428
1/2/2001       237       District       Chorus S&E       Howell L. Watkins MS Concert Band       75       Disqualifi         1/7/2001       299       District       Chorus       Howell L. Watkins MS Grie' Chorus       39       Exceller         1/7/2001       299       District       Chorus       Howell L. Watkins MS Gris' Chorus       39       Exceller         1/7/2001       299       District       Chorus       Howell L. Watkins MS Treble Chorus       39       Exceller         1/7/2001       299       District       Chorus       Howell L. Watkins MS Crocert Band       Total:       75         1/7/2001       299       District       Chorus       Howell L. Watkins MS Crobert Band       Total:       75         1/7/2001       299       District       Chorus S&E       Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach) Population:       1622         2010/2001       237       District       Concert Band       Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach)       112       112         202001       271       District       Concert Band       Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert Band 1       65       Superio         203/2001       271       District       Chorus       Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert Band 2       62       Exceller <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td>•</td> <td></td>						•	
V3/2001       271       District       Concert Band       Howell L. Watkins MS Concert Band       75       Disqualifi         V7/2001       299       District       Chorus       Howell L. Watkins MS Cirls' Chorus       39       Exceller         V7/2001       299       District       Chorus       Howell L. Watkins MS Treble Chorus       39       Exceller         School       500611       School Name:       Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach)       Population:       1622         School       1237       District       Chorus S&E       Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach)       112         V/0/2001       237       District       Concert Band       Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach)       112         V/0/2001       211       District       Concert Band       Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert Band 1       65       Superio         V/1/2001       219       District       Chorus S&E       Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert Band 2       62       Exceller         V3/2001       271       District       Chorus       Jefferson Davis MS (PB) Intermediate Chorus       50       Exceller         V7/2001       299       District       Marching Band       John I. Leonard High School       90       63         V1							
V/7/2001       299       District       Chorus       Howell L. Watkins MS Girls' Chorus       39       Superio         V/7/2001       299       District       Chorus       Howell L. Watkins MS Treble Chorus       39       Exceller         Band Total:       75       Chorus Total:       80       SCHOOL TOTAL:       155         School       500611       School Name:       Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach)       Population:       1622         Sessement Date       ID       District       Chorus S&E       Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach)       13         V/0/2001       312       District       Band S&E       Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach)       112         V/0/2001       312       District       Concert Band       Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach)       112         V/0/2001       271       District       Concert Band       Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert Band 1       65       Superio         V/0/2001       271       District       Chorus       Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert Band 2       62       Exceller         V/0/2001       271       District       Chorus       Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach)       Concert Band 1       63       SCHOOL TOTAL:       3024         Sessement							Disqualified
V7/2001       299       District       Chorus       Howell L. Watkins MS Treble Chorus       39       Exceller         Band Total:       75       Chorus Total:       80       SCHOOL TOTAL:       155         School 500611       School Name:       Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach) Population:       1622         Sessement Date       ID       District/State       Type of Organization       # of Participants       Overall Assess         V/10/2001       312       District       Chorus S&E       Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach)       112       Overall Assess         V/10/2001       312       District       Concert Band       Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach)       1622       Exceller         V/20201       237       District       Concert Band       Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach)       105       Superio         V/20201       299       District       Chorus       Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach)       Concert Band       26       Exceller         V/20201       299       District       Chorus       Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach)       Concert Band       3043         School 501361       School Name:       John I. Leonard High School       Population:       3043         1/4/2000       177       District       <							
Band Total:       75 Chorus Total:       80 80 SCHOOL TOTAL:       75 80 SCHOOL TOTAL:       75 80 80 SCHOOL TOTAL:       75 80 80 80 80 80 80 80 80 80 80 80 80 80							•
School 500611       School Name:       Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach) Population:       1622         sessement Date       ID       District/State       Type of Organization       # of Participants       Overall Assess         V/10/2001       237       District       Chorus S&E       Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach)       112         V/3/2001       271       District       Concert Band       Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach)       112         V/3/2001       271       District       Concert Band       Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach)       12       Exceller         V/3/2001       271       District       Concert Band       Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach)       12       Exceller         V/3/2001       271       District       Concert Band       Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach)       262       Exceller         V/1/2001       299       District       Chorus       Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach)       200       Exceller         School 501361       School Name:       John I. Leonard High School       Population:       3043         sessement Date       ID       District/State       Type of Organization       # of Participants       Overall Assess         1/4/2001       377       District       Marching Band       John I	+///2001	299	DISTLICT	Chorus			LYCENELI
School 500611       School Name:       Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach) Population:       1622         sessment Date       ID       District/State       Type of Organization       # of Participants       Overall Assess         V/10/2001       237       District       Chorus S&E       Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach)       13       Overall Assess         V/10/2001       312       District       Band S&E       Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach)       112       Superior       # of Participants       Overall Assess         V/10/2001       271       District       Concert Band       Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert Band 2       62       Exceller         V/7/2001       299       District       Chorus       Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert Band 2       62       Exceller         Strence       Band Total:       239       Chorus Total:       63       50       50         V/7/2001       299       District/State       Type of Organization       Performing Organization       # of Participants       Overall Assess         V/9/2001       324       District/State       Type of Organization       Performing Organization       # of Participants       Overall Assess         V/9/2001       324       District/State       Type of Organization							
School 500611       School Name:       Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach)       Population:       1622         saessment Date       ID       District Visite       Type of Organization       # of Participants       Overall Assess         1/10/2001       237       District       Band S&E       Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach)       113       Overall Assess         1/10/2001       312       District       Band S&E       Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach)       112       Overall Assess         1/2/0/2001       271       District       Concert Band       Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert Band 1       65       Superio         1/2/2001       299       District       Concert Band       Jefferson Davis MS (PB) Intermediate Chorus       50       Exceller         1/2/2001       299       District       Chorus       Jefferson Davis MS (PB) Intermediate Chorus       50       Exceller         1/2/2001       299       District       Chorus       Jefferson Davis MS (PB) Intermediate Chorus       3043         saessment Date       ID       District/State       Type of Organization       # of Participants       Overall Assess         1/2/2001       324       District       Marching Band       John I. Leonard HS Marching Band 1       22       Superio <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>							
ssessment Date ID District/State Type of Organization Performing Organization # of Participants Overall Assess V10/2001 237 District Chorus S&E Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach) 13 V10/2001 312 District Concert Band S&E Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach) 112 V3/2001 271 District Concert Band Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert Band 1 65 Superior V3/2001 271 District Concert Band Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert Band 2 62 Exceller Band Total: 239 Chorus Total: 63 SCHOOL TOTAL: 302 Chorus T					SCHOOL	IOTAL. 155	
V9/2001       237       District       Chorus S&E       Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach)       13         V10/2001       312       District       Band S&E       Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach)       112         V3/2001       271       District       Concert Band       Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach)       112         V3/2001       271       District       Concert Band       Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert Band 2       62       Exceller         V7/2001       299       District       Chorus       Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert Band 2       62       Exceller         V7/2001       299       District       Chorus       Jefferson Davis MS (PB) Intermediate Chorus       50       Exceller         School 501361       School Name: John I. Leonard High School       Population:       3043         School 501361       School Name: John I. Leonard HS Marching Band       104       Superior         V9/2001       324       District       Jazz Band       John I. Leonard HS Jazz Band 1       22       Superior         V9/2001       324       District       Jazz Band       John I. Leonard HS Jazz Band 2       19       Exceller         V9/2001       237       District       Band S&E       Jo							
W10/2001       312       District       Band S&E       Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach)       112         W3/2001       271       District       Concert Band       Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert Band 1       65       Superior         W3/2001       271       District       Concert Band       Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert Band 2       62       Exceller         W7/2001       299       District       Chorus       Jefferson Davis MS (PB) Intermediate Chorus       50       Exceller         W7/2001       299       District       Chorus       Jefferson Davis MS (PB) Intermediate Chorus       50       Exceller         Seesment Date       ID       District/State       Type of Organization       Performing Organization       # of Participans       Overall Assess         Y9/2001       324       District       Jazz Band       John I. Leonard HS Marching Band       104       Superior         Y9/2001       324       District       Jazz Band       John I. Leonard HS Marching Band       104       Superior         Y9/2001       237       District       Dasz Band       John I. Leonard High School       144         Y0/2001       312       District       Band S&E       John I. Leonard High School       147	School 5	00611	School		•	) Population:	
W3/2001       271       District       Concert Band       Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert Band 1       65       Superior         W3/2001       271       District       Concert Band       Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert Band 2       62       Exceller         W7/2001       299       District       Chorus       Jefferson Davis MS (PB) Intermediate Chorus       50       Exceller         Band Total:       239       Chorus Total:       63       SCHOOL TOTAL:       302         School       501361       School Name:       John I. Leonard High School       Population:       3043         Sessment Date       ID       District/State       Type of Organization       Performing Organization       # of Participants       Overall Assess         1/4/2000       177       District       Jazz Band       John I. Leonard HS Marching Band       104       Superior         1/9/2001       324       District       Jazz Band       John I. Leonard HS Jazz Band 2       19       Exceller         1/9/2001       324       District       Band S&E       John I. Leonard High School       144         1/0/2001       312       District       Band S&E       John I. Leonard High School       144         1/1/2001       199       District </td <td>Assessment Date</td> <td>ID</td> <td>District/State</td> <td>Type of Organization</td> <td>Performing Organization</td> <td># of Participants</td> <td></td>	Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	
W3/2001       271       District       Concert Band       Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert Band 2       62       Exceller         W7/2001       299       District       Chorus       Jefferson Davis MS (PB) Intermediate Chorus       50       Exceller         Band Total:       239       Chorus Total:       63       SCHOOL TOTAL:       302         School 501361       School Name:       John I. Leonard High School       Population:       3043         ssessment Date       ID       District Visitate       Type of Organization       Performing Organization       # of Participants       Overall Assess         1/4/2000       177       District       Marching Band       John I. Leonard HS Marching Band       104       Superior         V9/2001       324       District       Jazz Band       John I. Leonard HS Jazz Band 1       22       Superior         V9/2001       324       District       District       Jazz Band       John I. Leonard High School       144         V1/2001       312       District       Band S&E       John I. Leonard High School       147         V1/2001       199       District       Band S&E       John I. Leonard High School       147         V1/2001       199       District       Band S&E	Assessment Date 2/9/2001	ıd 237	District/State	Type of Organization Chorus S&E	Performing Organization Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach)	# of Participants ) 13	
V7/2001299DistrictChorusJefferson Davis MS (PB) Intermediate Chorus50ExcellerBand Total:239Chorus Total:63SCHOOL 501361School Name:John I. Leonard High SchoolPopulation:3043ssessment DateIDDistrict/StateType of OrganizationPerforming Organization# of ParticipantsOverall Assess1/4/2000177DistrictMarching BandJohn I. Leonard HS Marching Band104Superior2/9/2001324DistrictJazz BandJohn I. Leonard HS Jazz Band 122Superior2/9/2001324DistrictJazz BandJohn I. Leonard HS Jazz Band 219Exceller2/9/2001324DistrictBand S&EJohn I. Leonard High School144442/9/2001237DistrictBand S&EJohn I. Leonard High School1442/10/2001312DistrictBand S&EJohn I. Leonard HS Concert Band 143Superior3/3/2001271DistrictConcert BandJohn I. Leonard HS Concert Band 143Superior3/3/2001271DistrictConcert BandJohn I. Leonard HS Concert Band 276Superior3/3/2001298DistrictChorusJohn I. Leonard HS Combined Girls' Chorus65Superior3/3/2001298DistrictChorusJohn I. Leonard HS Combined Girls' Chorus65Superior	Assessment Date 2/9/2001 2/10/2001	<sup>ID</sup> 237 312	District/State	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E	Performing Organization Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach	# of Participants ) 13 ) 112	Overall Assessme
Band Total:239 Chorus Total:63 SCHOOL TOTAL:302School 501361School Name:John I. Leonard High SchoolPopulation:3043 Superiorssessment DateIDDistrict/StateType of OrganizationPerforming Organization# of ParticipantsOverall Assess1/4/2000177DistrictMarching BandJohn I. Leonard HS Marching Band104Superior2/9/2001324DistrictJazz BandJohn I. Leonard HS Jazz Band 122Superior2/9/2001324DistrictJazz BandJohn I. Leonard HS Jazz Band 219Exceller2/9/2001237DistrictChorus S&EJohn I. Leonard High School1442/10/2001312DistrictBand S&EJohn I. Leonard High School1472/17/2001199DistrictBand S&EJohn I. Leonard High School53/3/2001271DistrictConcert BandJohn I. Leonard HS Concert Band 1433/3/2001271DistrictConcert BandJohn I. Leonard HS Concert Band 2763/3/2001298DistrictChorusJohn I. Leonard HS Concert Band 2763/3/2001298DistrictChorusJohn I. Leonard HS Combined Girls' Chorus553/3/2001298DistrictChorusJohn I. Leonard HS Combined Girls' Chorus65	Assessment Date 2/9/2001 2/10/2001 3/3/2001	<sup>ID</sup> 237 312 271	District/State District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Concert Band	Performing Organization Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert B	# of Participants ) 13 ) 112 Band 1 65	Overall Assessme Superior
School 501361School Name:John I. Leonard High SchoolPopulation:3043ssessment DateIDDistrict/StateType of Organization# of ParticipantsOverall Assess1/4/2000177DistrictMarching BandJohn I. Leonard HS Marching Band104Superior1/4/2001324DistrictJazz BandJohn I. Leonard HS Jazz Band 122Superior1/9/2001324DistrictJazz BandJohn I. Leonard HS Jazz Band 219Exceller1/9/2001324DistrictChorus S&EJohn I. Leonard High School1441/0/2001312DistrictBand S&EJohn I. Leonard High School1471/17/2001199DistrictBand S&EJohn I. Leonard High School51/3/2001271DistrictConcert BandJohn I. Leonard HS Concert Band 1431/3/2001271DistrictConcert BandJohn I. Leonard HS Concert Band 2761/3/2001298DistrictChorusJohn I. Leonard HS Concert Band 2551/3/2001298DistrictChorusJohn I. Leonard HS Concert Band 2551/3/2001298DistrictChorusJohn I. Leonard HS Combined Girls' Chorus65	Assessment Date 2/9/2001 2/10/2001 3/3/2001	<sup>ID</sup> 237 312 271	District/State District District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Concert Band	Performing Organization Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert B	# of Participants ) 13 ) 112 Band 1 65	Overall Assessme
School 501361School Name:John I. Leonard High SchoolPopulation:3043ssessment DateDDistrict/StateType of Organization# of ParticipantsOverall Assess1/4/2000177DistrictMarching BandJohn I. Leonard HS Marching Band104Superior1/9/2001324DistrictJazz BandJohn I. Leonard HS Jazz Band 122Superior1/9/2001324DistrictJazz BandJohn I. Leonard HS Jazz Band 219Exceller1/9/2001324DistrictBand S&EJohn I. Leonard High School1441441/0/2001312DistrictBand S&EJohn I. Leonard High School1471/1/2001199DistrictBand S&EJohn I. Leonard High School51/3/2001271DistrictConcert BandJohn I. Leonard HS Concert Band 1431/3/2001271DistrictConcert BandJohn I. Leonard HS Concert Band 2761/3/2001298DistrictChorusJohn I. Leonard HS Concert Band 255Superior1/3/2001298DistrictChorusJohn I. Leonard HS Concert Band 255Superior1/3/2001 <td>Assessment Date 2/9/2001 2/10/2001 3/3/2001 3/3/2001</td> <td>ID 237 312 271 271</td> <td>District/State District District District District</td> <td>Type of Organization Chorus S&amp;E Band S&amp;E Concert Band Concert Band</td> <td>Performing Organization Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert E Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert E</td> <td># of Participants ) 13 ) 112 Band 1 65 Band 2 62</td> <td>Overall Assessme Superior</td>	Assessment Date 2/9/2001 2/10/2001 3/3/2001 3/3/2001	ID 237 312 271 271	District/State District District District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Concert Band Concert Band	Performing Organization Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert E Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert E	# of Participants ) 13 ) 112 Band 1 65 Band 2 62	Overall Assessme Superior
School 501361School Name: John I. Leonard High SchoolPopulation:3043ssessment DateIDDistrict/StateType of OrganizationPerforming Organization# of ParticipantsOverall Assess1/4/2000177DistrictMarching BandJohn I. Leonard HS Marching Band104Superior1/9/2001324DistrictJazz BandJohn I. Leonard HS Jazz Band 219Exceller1/9/2001324DistrictJazz BandJohn I. Leonard HS Jazz Band 219Exceller1/9/2001237DistrictChorus S&EJohn I. Leonard High School1441441/1/2001312DistrictBand S&EJohn I. Leonard High School1471471/1/2001199DistrictBand S&EJohn I. Leonard High School51441/1/2001271DistrictConcert BandJohn I. Leonard HS Concert Band 143Superior1/3/2001271DistrictConcert BandJohn I. Leonard HS Concert Band 276Superior1/3/2001298DistrictChorusJohn I. Leonard HS Lancer Singers55Superior1/3/2001298DistrictChorusJohn I. Leonard HS Combined Girls' Chorus65Superior	Assessment Date 2/9/2001 2/10/2001 3/3/2001 3/3/2001	ID 237 312 271 271	District/State District District District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Concert Band Concert Band	Performing Organization Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert E Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert E Jefferson Davis MS (PB) Intermediate Choru	# of Participants ) 13 ) 112 Band 1 65 Band 2 62 us 50	Overall Assessme Superior Excellent
ssessment DateIDDistrict/StateType of OrganizationPerforming Organization# of ParticipantsOverall Assess1/4/2000177DistrictMarching BandJohn I. Leonard HS Marching Band104Superio1/9/2001324DistrictJazz BandJohn I. Leonard HS Jazz Band 122Superio1/9/2001324DistrictJazz BandJohn I. Leonard HS Jazz Band 219Exceller1/9/2001237DistrictChorus S&EJohn I. Leonard High School1441/1/2001312DistrictBand S&EJohn I. Leonard High School1471/1/2001199DistrictBand S&EJohn I. Leonard High School51/3/2001271DistrictConcert BandJohn I. Leonard HS Concert Band 143Superio1/3/2001271DistrictConcert BandJohn I. Leonard HS Concert Band 276Superio1/3/2001298DistrictChorusJohn I. Leonard HS Lancer Singers55Superio1/3/2001298DistrictChorusJohn I. Leonard HS Combined Girls' Chorus65Superio	Assessment Date 2/9/2001 2/10/2001 3/3/2001 3/3/2001	ID 237 312 271 271	District/State District District District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Concert Band Concert Band	Performing Organization Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert E Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert E Jefferson Davis MS (PB) Intermediate Choru Banc	# of Participants ) 13 ) 112 Band 1 65 Band 2 62 US 50 d Total: 239	Overall Assessme Superior Excellent
Assessment DateIDDistrict/StateType of OrganizationPerforming Organization# of ParticipantsOverall Assess1/4/2000177DistrictMarching BandJohn I. Leonard HS Marching Band104Superior1/9/2001324DistrictJazz BandJohn I. Leonard HS Jazz Band 122Superior1/9/2001324DistrictJazz BandJohn I. Leonard HS Jazz Band 219Exceller1/9/2001237DistrictChorus S&EJohn I. Leonard High School1441/0/2001312DistrictBand S&EJohn I. Leonard High School1471/1/2001199DistrictBand S&EJohn I. Leonard High School51/3/2001271DistrictConcert BandJohn I. Leonard HS Concert Band 143Superior1/3/2001271DistrictConcert BandJohn I. Leonard HS Concert Band 276Superior1/3/2001298DistrictChorusJohn I. Leonard HS Comcert Singers55Superior1/3/2001298DistrictChorusJohn I. Leonard HS Combined Girls' Chorus65Superior	School 5 Assessment Date 2/9/2001 2/10/2001 3/3/2001 3/3/2001 4/7/2001	ID 237 312 271 271	District/State District District District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Concert Band Concert Band	Performing Organization Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert E Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert E Jefferson Davis MS (PB) Intermediate Choru Banc Chorus	# of Participants ) 13 ) 112 Band 1 65 Band 2 62 US 50 d Total: 239 s Total: 63	Overall Assessme Superior Excellent
1/9/2001324DistrictJazz BandJohn I. Leonard HS Jazz Band 122Superior1/9/2001324DistrictJazz BandJohn I. Leonard HS Jazz Band 219Exceller1/9/2001237DistrictChorus S&EJohn I. Leonard HS Jazz Band 21441441/0/2001312DistrictBand S&EJohn I. Leonard High School1471/1/2001312DistrictBand S&EJohn I. Leonard High School1471/1/2001199DistrictBand S&EJohn I. Leonard High School51/3/2001271DistrictConcert BandJohn I. Leonard HS Concert Band 143Superior1/3/2001271DistrictConcert BandJohn I. Leonard HS Concert Band 276Superior1/3/2001298DistrictChorusJohn I. Leonard HS Combined Girls' Chorus55Superior1/3/2001298DistrictChorusJohn I. Leonard HS Combined Girls' Chorus65Superior	Assessment Date 2/9/2001 2/10/2001 3/3/2001 3/3/2001 4/7/2001	ID 237 312 271 271 299	District/State District District District District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Concert Band Concert Band Chorus	Performing Organization Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert E Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert E Jefferson Davis MS (PB) Intermediate Choru Banc Chorus SCHOOL 1	# of Participants ) 13 ) 112 Band 1 65 Band 2 62 US 50 d Total: 239 s Total: 63 FOTAL: 302	Overall Assessme Superior Excellent Excellent
1/9/2001324DistrictJazz BandJohn I. Leonard HS Jazz Band 122Superior1/9/2001324DistrictJazz BandJohn I. Leonard HS Jazz Band 219Exceller1/9/2001237DistrictChorus S&EJohn I. Leonard HS Jazz Band 21441441/0/2001312DistrictBand S&EJohn I. Leonard High School1471/1/2001312DistrictBand S&EJohn I. Leonard High School1471/1/2001199DistrictBand S&EJohn I. Leonard High School51/3/2001271DistrictConcert BandJohn I. Leonard HS Concert Band 143Superior1/3/2001271DistrictConcert BandJohn I. Leonard HS Concert Band 276Superior1/3/2001298DistrictChorusJohn I. Leonard HS Combined Girls' Chorus55Superior1/3/2001298DistrictChorusJohn I. Leonard HS Combined Girls' Chorus65Superior	Assessment Date 2/9/2001 2/10/2001 3/3/2001 3/3/2001 4/7/2001 School 5	ID 237 312 271 271 299 01361	District/State District District District District District School	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Concert Band Concert Band Chorus	Performing Organization Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach) Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert E Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert E Jefferson Davis MS (PB) Intermediate Choru Band Chorus SCHOOL T	# of Participants ) 13 ) 112 Band 1 65 Band 2 62 US 50 d Total: 239 s Total: 63 FOTAL: 302 Population:	Overall Assessme Superior Excellent Excellent <b>3043</b>
X/9/2001324DistrictJazz BandJohn I. Leonard HS Jazz Band 219ExcellerX/9/2001237DistrictChorus S&EJohn I. Leonard High School144X/10/2001312DistrictBand S&EJohn I. Leonard High School147X/17/2001199DistrictBand S&EJohn I. Leonard High School5X/3/2001271DistrictConcert BandJohn I. Leonard HS Concert Band 143SuperiorX/3/2001271DistrictConcert BandJohn I. Leonard HS Concert Band 276SuperiorX/3/2001298DistrictChorusJohn I. Leonard HS Lancer Singers55SuperiorX/3/2001298DistrictChorusJohn I. Leonard HS Combined Girls' Chorus65Superior	Assessment Date 2/9/2001 2/10/2001 3/3/2001 3/3/2001 4/7/2001 School 5 Assessment Date	ир 237 312 271 271 299 01361 ир	District/State District District District District District <b>School</b> District/State	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Concert Band Concert Band Chorus <b>Name: John</b> Type of Organization	Performing Organization Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert E Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert E Jefferson Davis MS (PB) Intermediate Choru Band Chorus SCHOOL T I. Leonard High School Performing Organization	# of Participants ) 13 ) 112 Band 1 65 Band 2 62 Js 50 d Total: 239 s Total: 239 s Total: 63 FOTAL: 302 Population: # of Participants	Overall Assessme Superior Excellent Excellent <b>3043</b>
X/9/2001237DistrictChorus S&EJohn I. Leonard High School144X/10/2001312DistrictBand S&EJohn I. Leonard High School147X/17/2001199DistrictBand S&EJohn I. Leonard High School5X/3/2001271DistrictConcert BandJohn I. Leonard HS Concert Band 143SuperiorX/3/2001271DistrictConcert BandJohn I. Leonard HS Concert Band 276SuperiorX/3/2001298DistrictChorusJohn I. Leonard HS Lancer Singers55SuperiorX/3/2001298DistrictChorusJohn I. Leonard HS Combined Girls' Chorus65Superior	Assessment Date 2/9/2001 2/10/2001 3/3/2001 3/3/2001 4/7/2001 <b>School 5</b> Assessment Date 11/4/2000	ID 237 312 271 271 299 01361 ID 177	District/State District District District District District District District/State District/State	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Concert Band Concert Band Chorus <b>Name: John</b> Type of Organization Marching Band	Performing Organization Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert E Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert E Jefferson Davis MS (PB) Intermediate Choru Banc Chorus SCHOOL T I. Leonard High School Performing Organization John I. Leonard HS Marching Band	# of Participants ) 13 ) 112 Band 1 65 Band 2 62 Js 50 d Total: 239 s Total: 239 s Total: 63 FOTAL: 302 Population: # of Participants 104	Overall Assessme Superior Excellent Excellent Superior
1/10/2001312DistrictBand S&EJohn I. Leonard High School147199DistrictBand S&EJohn I. Leonard High School51/3/2001271DistrictConcert BandJohn I. Leonard HS Concert Band 143Superio1/3/2001271DistrictConcert BandJohn I. Leonard HS Concert Band 276Superio1/3/2001271DistrictConcert BandJohn I. Leonard HS Concert Band 276Superio1/3/2001298DistrictChorusJohn I. Leonard HS Lancer Singers55Superio1/3/2001298DistrictChorusJohn I. Leonard HS Combined Girls' Chorus65Superio	Assessment Date 2/9/2001 2/10/2001 3/3/2001 3/3/2001 4/7/2001 <b>School 5</b> Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/9/2001	ID 237 312 271 271 299 01361 ID 177 324	District/State District District District District District District District/State District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Concert Band Concert Band Chorus <b>Name: John</b> Type of Organization Marching Band Jazz Band	Performing Organization Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert E Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert E Jefferson Davis MS (PB) Intermediate Choru Band Chorus SCHOOL T I. Leonard High School Performing Organization John I. Leonard HS Marching Band John I. Leonard HS Jazz Band 1	# of Participants ) 13 ) 112 Band 1 65 Band 2 62 US 50 d Total: 239 s Total: 63 FOTAL: 302 Population: # of Participants 104 22	Overall Assessme Superior Excellent Excellent <b>3043</b> Overall Assessme
1/17/2001199DistrictBand S&EJohn I. Leonard High School53/3/2001271DistrictConcert BandJohn I. Leonard HS Concert Band 143Superio3/3/2001271DistrictConcert BandJohn I. Leonard HS Concert Band 276Superio3/3/2001298DistrictChorusJohn I. Leonard HS Lancer Singers55Superio3/3/2001298DistrictChorusJohn I. Leonard HS Combined Girls' Chorus65Superio	Assessment Date 2/9/2001 2/10/2001 3/3/2001 3/3/2001 4/7/2001 <b>School 5</b> Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/9/2001 2/9/2001	ID 237 312 271 271 299 01361 ID 177 324 324	District/State District District District District District District District/State District District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Concert Band Concert Band Chorus <b>Name: John</b> Type of Organization Marching Band Jazz Band Jazz Band	Performing Organization Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert E Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert E Jefferson Davis MS (PB) Intermediate Choru Band Chorus SCHOOL 1 I. Leonard High School Performing Organization John I. Leonard HS Marching Band John I. Leonard HS Jazz Band 1 John I. Leonard HS Jazz Band 2	# of Participants ) 13 ) 112 Band 1 65 Band 2 62 US 50 d Total: 239 s Total: 63 TOTAL: 302 Population: # of Participants 104 22 19	Overall Assessme Superior Excellent Excellent <b>3043</b> Overall Assessme Superior Superior
X/3/2001271DistrictConcert BandJohn I. Leonard HS Concert Band 143SuperioX/3/2001271DistrictConcert BandJohn I. Leonard HS Concert Band 276SuperioX/3/2001298DistrictChorusJohn I. Leonard HS Lancer Singers55SuperioX/3/2001298DistrictChorusJohn I. Leonard HS Combined Girls' Chorus65Superio	Assessment Date 2/9/2001 2/10/2001 3/3/2001 3/3/2001 4/7/2001 <b>School 5</b> Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/9/2001 2/9/2001 2/9/2001	ID 237 312 271 271 299 01361 ID 177 324 324 237	District/State District District District District District District District/State District District District District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Concert Band Concert Band Chorus <b>Name: John</b> Type of Organization Marching Band Jazz Band Jazz Band Chorus S&E	Performing Organization Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert E Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert E Jefferson Davis MS (PB) Intermediate Choru Band Chorus SCHOOL T I. Leonard High School Performing Organization John I. Leonard HS Marching Band John I. Leonard HS Jazz Band 1 John I. Leonard HS Jazz Band 2 John I. Leonard High School	# of Participants ) 13 ) 112 Band 1 65 Band 2 62 Js 50 d Total: 239 s Total: 239 s Total: 63 TOTAL: 302 Population: # of Participants 104 22 19 144	Overall Assessme Superior Excellent Excellent <b>3043</b> Overall Assessme Superior Superior
y/3/2001271DistrictConcert BandJohn I. Leonard HS Concert Band 276Superioy/3/2001298DistrictChorusJohn I. Leonard HS Lancer Singers55Superioy/3/2001298DistrictChorusJohn I. Leonard HS Combined Girls' Chorus65Superio	Assessment Date 2/9/2001 2/10/2001 3/3/2001 3/3/2001 4/7/2001 <b>School 5</b> Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/9/2001 2/9/2001 2/9/2001 2/9/2001 2/9/2001	ID 237 312 271 271 299 01361 ID 177 324 324 237 312	District/State District District District District District District District/State District District District District District District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Concert Band Concert Band Chorus Name: John Type of Organization Marching Band Jazz Band Jazz Band Chorus S&E Band S&E	Performing Organization Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert E Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert E Jefferson Davis MS (PB) Intermediate Choru Band Chorus SCHOOL T I. Leonard High School John I. Leonard HS Marching Band John I. Leonard HS Jazz Band 1 John I. Leonard HS Jazz Band 2 John I. Leonard High School John I. Leonard High School	# of Participants ) 13 ) 112 Band 1 65 Band 2 62 US 50 d Total: 239 s Total: 63 FOTAL: 302 Population: # of Participants 104 22 19 144 147	Overall Assessme Superior Excellent Excellent <b>3043</b> Overall Assessme Superior Superior
x/3/2001298DistrictChorusJohn I. Leonard HS Lancer Singers55Superiorx/3/2001298DistrictChorusJohn I. Leonard HS Combined Girls' Chorus65Superior	Assessment Date 2/9/2001 2/10/2001 3/3/2001 3/3/2001 4/7/2001 5 <b>School 5</b> Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/9/2001 2/9/2001 2/9/2001 2/9/2001 2/10/2001 2/10/2001	ID 237 312 271 271 299 <b>01361</b> ID 177 324 324 237 312 199	District/State District District District District District District/State District/State District District District District District District District District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Concert Band Concert Band Chorus Name: John Type of Organization Marching Band Jazz Band Jazz Band Chorus S&E Band S&E Band S&E	Performing Organization Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert E Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert E Jefferson Davis MS (PB) Intermediate Choru Band Chorus SCHOOL T I. Leonard High School John I. Leonard HS Marching Band John I. Leonard HS Jazz Band 1 John I. Leonard HS Jazz Band 2 John I. Leonard High School John I. Leonard High School John I. Leonard High School John I. Leonard High School	# of Participants ) 13 ) 112 Band 1 65 Band 2 62 US 50 d Total: 239 s Total: 63 FOTAL: 302 Population: # of Participants 104 22 19 144 147 5	Overall Assessme Superior Excellent Excellent <b>3043</b> Overall Assessme Superior Superior Excellent
3/2001 298 District Chorus John I. Leonard HS Combined Girls' Chorus 65 Superio	Assessment Date 2/9/2001 2/10/2001 3/3/2001 3/3/2001 4/7/2001 5 <b>School 5</b> Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/9/2001 2/9/2001 2/9/2001 2/9/2001 2/9/2001 2/10/2001 2/17/2001 3/3/2001	ID 237 312 271 271 299 <b>01361</b> ID 177 324 324 237 312 199 271	District/State District District District District District District District/State District District District District District District District District District District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Concert Band Concert Band Chorus Name: John Type of Organization Marching Band Jazz Band Jazz Band Chorus S&E Band S&E Band S&E Concert Band	Performing Organization Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert E Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert E Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert E Jefferson Davis MS (PB) Intermediate Choru Band Chorus SCHOOL 1 I. Leonard High School John I. Leonard HS Marching Band John I. Leonard HS Jazz Band 1 John I. Leonard HS Jazz Band 2 John I. Leonard High School John I. Leonard High School John I. Leonard High School John I. Leonard HS Concert Band 1	# of Participants ) 13 ) 112 Band 1 65 Band 2 62 US 50 d Total: 239 s Total: 63 TOTAL: 302 Population: # of Participants 104 22 19 144 147 5 43	Overall Assessme Superior Excellent Excellent <b>3043</b> Overall Assessme Superior Superior Excellent
	Assessment Date 2/9/2001 2/10/2001 3/3/2001 3/3/2001 4/7/2001 5 5 6 6 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7	ID 237 312 271 271 299 <b>01361</b> ID 177 324 324 237 312 199 271 271	District/State District District District District District District District/State District District District District District District District District District District District District District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Concert Band Concert Band Chorus <b>Name: John</b> Type of Organization Marching Band Jazz Band Jazz Band Chorus S&E Band S&E Band S&E Concert Band Concert Band	Performing Organization Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach) Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert B Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert B Jefferson Davis MS (PB) Intermediate Choru Banc Chorus SCHOOL 1 I. Leonard High School John I. Leonard HS Marching Band John I. Leonard HS Jazz Band 1 John I. Leonard HS Jazz Band 2 John I. Leonard High School John I. Leonard High School John I. Leonard High School John I. Leonard HS Concert Band 1 John I. Leonard HS Concert Band 1 John I. Leonard HS Concert Band 1 John I. Leonard HS Concert Band 1	# of Participants ) 13 ) 112 Band 1 65 Band 2 62 US 50 d Total: 239 s Total: 63 TOTAL: 302 Population: # of Participants 104 22 19 144 147 5 43 76	Overall Assessme Superior Excellent Excellent Superior Superior Excellent
	Assessment Date 2/9/2001 2/10/2001 3/3/2001 3/3/2001 4/7/2001 5 <b>School 5</b> Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/9/2001 2/9/2001 2/9/2001 2/9/2001 2/9/2001 2/9/2001 2/17/2001 3/3/2001 3/3/2001	ID 237 312 271 271 299 <b>01361</b> ID 177 324 324 237 312 199 271 271 298	District/State District District District District District District District/State District District District District District District District District District District District District District District District District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Concert Band Concert Band Chorus Name: John Type of Organization Marching Band Jazz Band Jazz Band Chorus S&E Band S&E Band S&E Concert Band Concert Band Chorus	Performing Organization Jefferson Davis Middle School (Palm Beach Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert E Jefferson Davis MS (Palm Beach) Concert E Jefferson Davis MS (PB) Intermediate Choru Banc Chorus SCHOOL 1 I. Leonard High School John I. Leonard HS Marching Band John I. Leonard HS Jazz Band 1 John I. Leonard HS Jazz Band 2 John I. Leonard High School John I. Leonard High School John I. Leonard High School John I. Leonard HS Concert Band 1 John I. Leonard HS Concert Band 2 John I. Leonard HS Concert Band 2	# of Participants ) 13 ) 112 Band 1 65 Band 2 62 US 50 d Total: 239 s Total: 63 FOTAL: 302 Population: # of Participants 104 22 19 144 147 5 43 76 55	Overall Assessme Superior Excellent Excellent Superior Superior Excellent Superior Superior Superior Superior Superior Superior

John I. Leonard HS Advanced Girls' Chorus

John I. Leonard HS Jill Jive Chorus

John I. Leonard High School

38

23

49

Excellent

Superior

3/3/2001

3/3/2001

4/11/2001

298

298

335

District

District

State

Chorus

Chorus

Band S&E

### Palm Beach continued

#### John I. Leonard High School continued

4/11/2001	336	State	Jazz Band	John I. Leonard HS Jazz Band	20	Excellent
5/3/2001	329	State	Concert Band	John I. Leonard HS Concert Band 1	42	Excellent
5/3/2001	329	State	Concert Band	John I. Leonard HS Concert Band 2	72	Good
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	John I. Leonard HS Combined Girls' Chorus	72	Superior
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	John I. Leonard HS Jill Jive Chorus	23	Superior
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	John I. Leonard HS Lancer Singers	60	Excellent
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	John I. Leonard High School	10	
				Band Total:	599	
				Chorus Total:	490	

SCHOOL TOTAL:

1089

School 500	0026	School	Name: Jupiter (	Christian School		
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/9/2001 2	237	District	Chorus S&E	Jupiter Christian School (MS)	11	
3/3/2001 2	298	District	Chorus	Jupiter Christian Concert Chorus	30	Excellent
4/7/2001 2	299	District	Chorus	Jupiter Christian MS Treble Chorus	42	Superior
4/7/2001 2	299	District	Chorus	Jupiter Christian MS Chorale	18	Superior
5/5/2001 3	353	State	Chorus S&E	Jupiter Christian School (HS)	3	
				Cho	orus Total: 104	
				SCHOO	DL TOTAL: 104	

School 5	00081	School	Name: Jupiter	Community High School	Populatio	n: <b>1702</b>	
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Particip	ants Overall Assess	ment
11/4/2000	177	District	Marching Band	Jupiter HS Marching Band	1	04 Superior	r
2/9/2001	237	District	Chorus S&E	Jupiter High School	1	58	
2/10/2001	312	District	Band S&E	Jupiter High School		88	
3/3/2001	271	District	Concert Band	Jupiter HS Concert Band		43 Superior	r
3/3/2001	298	District	Chorus	Jupiter HS Concert Choir		46 Superior	r
3/3/2001	298	District	Chorus	Jupiter HS Serenity Chorus		39 Superior	r
3/3/2001	298	District	Chorus	Jupiter HS Spectrum Chorus		19 Superior	r
3/3/2001	298	District	Chorus	Jupiter HS Combined Girls' Chorus		52 Superior	r
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Jupiter High School		2	
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Jupiter HS Serenity Girls' Chorus		40 Superior	r
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Jupiter HS Spectrum Chorus		19 Superior	r
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Jupiter HS Concert Choir		46 Superior	r
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Jupiter HS Combined Girls' Chorus		52 Superior	r
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	Jupiter High School	1	51	
					Band Total: 2	37	
					Chorus Total: 6	22	
				SC	HOOL TOTAL: 8	59	

School 50	)1731	School	Name: Jupiter	Middle School	Population:	1621
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/9/2001	237	District	Chorus S&E	Jupiter Middle School	188	
2/10/2001	312	District	Band S&E	Jupiter Middle School	104	
3/3/2001	271	District	Concert Band	Jupiter MS Concert Band	80	Excellent
4/7/2001	299	District	Chorus	Jupiter MS Mariner New Tones	56	Excellent
4/7/2001	299	District	Chorus	Jupiter MS MEGA Concert Chorus	26	Superior
4/7/2001	299	District	Chorus	Jupiter MS Mariner Singers	68	Superior
				· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	Band Total: 184	-
				Ch	orus Total: 338	
				SCHO	OL TOTAL: 522	

School 5	00029	Schoo	Name:	Lake	Worth Christian School			
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org	anization	Performing Organization	# c	f Participants	Overall Assessmen
2/10/2001	312	District	Band S&	λE	Lake Worth Christian School		10	
3/3/2001	271	District	Concert	Band	Lake Worth Christian Concert Band		35	Good
3/3/2001	298	District	Chorus		Lake Worth Christian Concert Choru	IS	51	Excellent
						Band Total:	45	
						Chorus Total:	51	
					SC	HOOL TOTAL:	96	
School 5	00691	School	Name:	Lake	Worth Community High School	Ρορι	lation:	3028
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org	anization	Performing Organization	# c	f Participants	Overall Assessmen
11/4/2000	177	District	Marching	g Band	Lake Worth CHS Marching Band		69	Superior
2/10/2001	312	District	Band S&	λE	Lake Worth Community High Schoo	l	12	
3/3/2001	271	District	Concert	Band	Lake Worth CHS Concert Band		55	Good
3/3/2001	298	District	Chorus		Lake Worth CHS Combined Women	's Chorus	36	Excellent
3/3/2001	298	District	Chorus		Lake Worth CHS Concert Chorale		30	Excellent
						Band Total:	136	
						Chorus Total:	66	
					SC	HOOL TOTAL:	202	
School 5	02131	School	Name:	l ake	Worth Community Middle Schoo	ol Popi	lation:	1508
Assessment Date		District/State	Type of Org		Performing Organization	•	f Participants	Overall Assessmen
2/9/2001	237	District	Chorus \$		Lake Worth Community Middle Scho		31	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	312	District	Band S&		Lake Worth Community Middle Scho		54	
3/3/2001	271	District	Concert		Lake Worth Community Modele Sch		54	Good
4/7/2001	299	District	Chorus	Danu	Lake Worth Community MS Concert		27	Excellent
4/7/2001	299	District	Chorus		Lake worth community wis concen			Excellent
						Band Total:	108	
						Chorus Total:	58	
					50	HOOL TOTAL:	166	
School 5	00761	School	Name:	Lanta	ana Middle School	Ρορι	lation:	845
Assessment Date		District/State	Type of Org		Performing Organization	# c		Overall Assessmen
2/9/2001	237	District	Chorus S		Lantana Middle School		79	
2/10/2001	312	District	Band S&	λΕ	Lantana Middle School		25	
3/3/2001	298	District	Chorus		Lantana MS Combined Concert Cho	orus	59	Superior
4/28/2001	307	District	Concert	Band	Lantana MS Concert Band		40	Excellent
						Band Total:	65	
						Chorus Total:	138	
					SC	HOOL TOTAL:	203	
School 5	01751	School	Name:	Logg	ers Run Middle School	Ρορι	lation:	1368
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org	anization	Performing Organization	•	f Participants	
2/9/2001	324	District	Jazz Ba		Loggers Run MS Jazz Band		18	Excellent
2/10/2001	312	District	Band S&		Loggers Run Middle School		43	
3/3/2001	271	District	Concert		Loggers Run MS Concert Band 1		57	Superior
3/3/2001	271	District	Concert		Loggers Run MS Concert Band 2		45	Superior
4/20/2001	301	District	Chorus		Loggers Run MS Mixed Chorus		64	Superior
., _ 0, _ 00 1	001	District	0110100			Band Total:	163	Caponor
						Chorus Total:	64	
					er	HOOL TOTAL:	227	
					50	HOUL IUTAL:	221	

School 50	2151	School	Name: Okeehe	elee Middle School	Population:	1609
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/9/2001	237	District	Chorus S&E	Okeeheelee Middle School	86	
2/10/2001	312	District	Band S&E	Okeeheelee Middle School	36	
3/3/2001	271	District	Concert Band	Okeeheelee MS Concert Band 1	43	Good
3/3/2001	271	District	Concert Band	Okeeheelee MS Concert Band 2	45	Good
4/7/2001	299	District	Chorus	Okeeheelee MS Concert Chorus	60	Superior
4/7/2001	299	District	Chorus	Okeeheelee MS Beginning Concert Chorus	80	Superior
				Band	Total: 124	·
				Chorus	Total: 226	
				SCHOOL TO	DTAL: 350	

School 5	02181	School	Name: Olympi	c Heights Community High School F	Population:	2599
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	177	District	Marching Band	Olympic Heights CHS Marching Band	101	Superior
2/9/2001	324	District	Jazz Band	Olympic Heights CHS Jazz Band	20	Superior
2/9/2001	237	District	Chorus S&E	Olympic Heights Community High School	145	
2/10/2001	312	District	Band S&E	Olympic Heights Community High School	83	
3/3/2001	271	District	Concert Band	Olympic Heights CHS Concert Band	72	Superior
3/3/2001	298	District	Chorus	Olympic Heights CHS Combined Men's Chorus	22	Superior
3/3/2001	298	District	Chorus	Olympic Heights CHS Soundsations	17	Superior
3/3/2001	298	District	Chorus	Olympic Heights CHS Advanced Ladies' Chorus	30	Superior
3/3/2001	298	District	Chorus	Olympic Heights CHS Combined Girls' Chorus	66	Superior
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Olympic Heights Community High School	22	
4/11/2001	336	State	Jazz Band	Olympic Heights CHS Jazz Band	20	Excellent
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Olympic Heights CHS Advanced Ladies' Chorus	30	Superior
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Olympic Heights CHS Soundsations	17	Excellent
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Olympic Heights CHS Combined Men's Chorus	22	Excellent
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Olympic Heights CHS Combined Girls' Chorus	60	Superior
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Olympic Heights Community High School	79	
5/8/2001	330	State	Concert Band	Olympic Heights CHS Concert Band	72	Excellent
				Band To	otal: 390	
				Chorus To	otal: 488	
				SCHOOL TOT	AL: 878	

School 5	01991	School	Name: Omni M	liddle School	Population	1262
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participan	s Overall Assessment
2/9/2001	324	District	Jazz Band	Omni MS Jazz Band	1	9 Superior
2/10/2001	312	District	Band S&E	Omni Middle School	16	0
3/3/2001	271	District	Concert Band	Omni MS Concert Band 1	5	3 Superior
3/3/2001	271	District	Concert Band	Omni MS Concert Band 2	4	7 Excellent
4/7/2001	299	District	Chorus	Omni MS Treble Chorus	3	9 Superior
					Band Total: 27	9
					Chorus Total: 3	9
					SCHOOL TOTAL: 31	8

School 50	1771	School	Name: Paho	kee Middle/Senior High School	Populatior	1:	1089
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participa	ants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	177	District	Marching Band	Pahokee Middle/Senior High School Mar	ching Band	96	NS
				B	and Total:	96	
				SCHOO	DL TOTAL:	96	

School 502	2511	School I	Name: Palm Be	ach County Middle School of the Arts	Population:	1233
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/9/2001 3	324	District	Jazz Band	Palm Beach County MSOTA Jazz Band	21	Superior
2/9/2001 2	237	District	Chorus S&E	Palm Beach County MSOTA	312	
2/10/2001 3	312	District	Band S&E	Palm Beach County MSOTA	77	
3/3/2001 2	271	District	Concert Band	Palm Beach County MSOTA Concert Band	60	Superior
3/29/2001 3	341	District	Orchestra	Palm Beach County MSOTA Orchestra	22	Superior
3/29/2001 3	342	District	Orchestra S&E	Palm Beach County MSOTA	29	
4/7/2001 2	299	District	Chorus	Palm Beach County MSOTA 8th Grade Girls' Ch	orus 30	Superior
4/7/2001 2	299	District	Chorus	Palm Beach County MSOTA Chorale	43	Superior
4/7/2001 2	299	District	Chorus	Palm Beach County MSOTA Combined Girls' Ch	orus 66	Superior
4/7/2001 2	299	District	Chorus	Palm Beach County MSOTA 6th Grade Chorus	61	Superior
4/7/2001 2	299	District	Chorus	Palm Beach County.MSOTA Boy's Chorus	36	Superior
				Band To	tal: 158	·
				Chorus To	tal: 548	
				Orchestra To	tal: 51	
				SCHOOL TOTA	AL: 757	

School 5	01371	School	Name: Palm B	each Gardens High School F	Population:	2475
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	177	District	Marching Band	Palm Beach Gardens HS Marching Band	83	Superior
2/9/2001	324	District	Jazz Band	Palm Beach Gardens HS Jazz Band	22	Superior
2/9/2001	237	District	Chorus S&E	Palm Beach Gardens High School	194	
2/10/2001	312	District	Band S&E	Palm Beach Gardens High School	44	
3/3/2001	271	District	Concert Band	Palm Beach Gardens HS Concert Band 1	50	Superior
3/3/2001	271	District	Concert Band	Palm Beach Gardens HS Concert Band 2	31	Good
3/3/2001	298	District	Chorus	Palm Beach Gardens HS Women's Chorus	87	Superior
3/3/2001	298	District	Chorus	Palm Beach Gardens HS Pizzaz Women's Chor	rus 27	Superior
3/3/2001	298	District	Chorus	Palm Beach Gardens HS Concert Chorus	74	Superior
3/3/2001	298	District	Chorus	Palm Beach Gardens HS Men's Concert Chorus	s 22	Superior
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Palm Beach Gardens High School	9	
5/3/2001	329	State	Concert Band	Palm Beach Gardens HS Concert Band	49	Excellent
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Palm Beach Gardens HS Pizzaz Chorus	27	Superior
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Palm Beach Gardens HS Women's Chorus	80	Superior
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Palm Beach Gardens HS Concert Chorus	70	Superior
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Palm Beach Gardens High School	25	
				Band To	otal: 288	
				Chorus To	otal: 606	
				SCHOOL TOT	AL: 894	

School 50	0003	School	Name: Pine C	rest School at Boca Raton		
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	312	District	Band S&E	Pine Crest School at Boca Raton	67	
3/29/2001	341	District	Orchestra	Pine Crest School at Boca Raton Orchestra	26	Superior
3/29/2001	342	District	Orchestra S&E	Pine Crest School at Boca Raton	30	
				Band Tota	l: 67	
				Orchestra Tota	l: 56	
					. 122	

SCHOOL TOTAL: 123

School 5	02611	School I	Name:	Polo P	ark Middle School	Popul	ation:	954
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org	ganization	Performing Organization	# of I	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/9/2001	237	District	Chorus	S&E	Polo Park Middle School		5	
2/10/2001	312	District	Band S	&E	Polo Park Middle School		2	
3/3/2001	271	District	Concert	t Band	Polo Park MS Concert Band		50	Excellent
4/7/2001	299	District	Chorus		Polo Park MS Spotlight Stallions Cho	rus	17	Excellent
					1 0	Band Total:	52	
					(	Chorus Total:	22	
					SCH	IOOL TOTAL:	74	
School 5	02331	School I	Name:	Royal	Palm Beach High School	Popul	ation:	2446
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org	ganization	Performing Organization	# of I	Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	177	District	Marchin	ng Band	Royal Palm Beach HS Marching Band	d	122	Excellent
2/9/2001	237	District	Chorus	S&E	Royal Palm Beach High School		105	
2/10/2001	312	District	Band S	&E	Royal Palm Beach High School		117	
3/3/2001	271	District	Concert	t Band	Royal Palm Beach HS Concert Band	1	48	Excellent
3/3/2001	271	District	Concert	t Band	Royal Palm Beach HS Concert Band	2	48	Excellent
3/3/2001	298	District	Chorus		Royal Palm Beach HS Beginning Mer		34	Superior
3/3/2001	298	District	Chorus		Royal Palm Beach HS Impact Chorus	3	46	Superior
3/3/2001	298	District	Chorus		Royal Palm Beach HS Soiree Chorus		63	Superior
4/11/2001	335	State	Band Sa	&E	Royal Palm Beach High School		6	
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus		Royal Palm Beach HS Debonaire Me	n	40	Superior
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus		Royal Palm Beach HS Soiree Womer	n's Chorus	64	Superior
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus		Royal Palm Beach HS Impact Chorus		49	Superior
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus	S&E	Royal Palm Beach High School		43	
						Band Total:	341	
					(	Chorus Total:	444	
					SCH	IOOL TOTAL:	785	
School 5	00048	School	Name:	Saint A	Andrew's School			
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org	ganization	Performing Organization	# of I	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/9/2001	324	District	Jazz Ba	and	Saint Andrews HS Jazz Band		21	Superior
2/9/2001	324	District	Jazz Ba	and	Saint Andrews MS Jazz Band		19	Superior
2/9/2001	237	District	Chorus	S&E	Saint Andrew's School		13	
2/10/2001	312	District	Band S	&E	Saint Andrew's School		41	
3/3/2001	271	District	Concert	t Band	Saint Andrews MS Concert Band		54	Superior
3/3/2001	271	District	Concert	t Band	Saint Andrew's HS Concert Band		49	Excellent
3/3/2001	298	District	Chorus		Saint Andrew's HS Concert Chorus		25	CO
4/20/2001	301	District	Chorus		Saint Andrews MS Concert Chorus		37	Disqualified
						Band Total:	184	
					(	Chorus Total:	75	
					0.01	IOOL TOTAL:	259	

School 50	00173	School	Name:	Saint Ma	ark's Episcopal School (Palm Beach)		
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Orga	nization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	312	District	Band S&	E	Saint Mark's Episcopal School (Palm Beach)	31	
					Band Tota	al: 31	
					SCHOOL TOTA	L: 31	

School 5	01611	Schoo	l Name: Santalı	uces High School	Population:	3638
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	177	District	Marching Band	Santaluces HS Marching Band	80	Superior
2/9/2001	324	District	Jazz Band	Santaluces HS Jazz Band 1	19	NS
2/9/2001	324	District	Jazz Band	Santaluces HS Jazz Band 2	20	Excellent
2/9/2001	237	District	Chorus S&E	Santaluces High School	193	
2/10/2001	312	District	Band S&E	Santaluces High School	60	
3/3/2001	271	District	Concert Band	Santaluces HS Concert Band 1	40	Excellent
3/3/2001	271	District	Concert Band	Santaluces HS Concert Band 2	74	Excellent
3/3/2001	298	District	Chorus	Santaluces HS Combined Women's Chorus	111	Excellent
3/3/2001	298	District	Chorus	Santaluces HS Singers	91	Superior
3/3/2001	298	District	Chorus	Santaluces HS Singers Women's Chorus	67	Superior
3/3/2001	298	District	Chorus	Santaluces HS Reflections	20	Superior
3/3/2001	298	District	Chorus	Santlauces HS Singing Chiefs' Chorus	28	Excellent
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Santaluces HS Reflections	20	Superior
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Santaluces HS Singers	90	Superior
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Santaluces HS Advanced Women's Chorus	60	Superior
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Santaluces High School	97	
				Band T	otal: 293	
				Chorus T	otal: 777	
				SCHOOL TO	TAL: 1070	

School 501681	School Nam	e: Spanisł	n River High School	Population:	3260
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type	of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000 177	District Mar	ching Band	Spanish River HS Marching Band	51	Superior
2/9/2001 324	District Jazz	z Band	Spanish River HS Jazz Band	21	Superior
2/9/2001 237	District Cho	rus S&E	Spanish River High School	16	·
2/10/2001 312	District Ban	d S&E	Spanish River High School	85	
3/3/2001 271	District Con	cert Band	Spanish River HS Concert Band	54	Superior
3/3/2001 298	District Cho	rus	Spanish River HS Concert Chorale	33	Excellent
3/3/2001 298	District Cho	rus	Spanish River HS Girls' Concert Chorus	36	Excellent
			Band Te	otal: 211	
			Chorus T	otal: 85	
			SCHOOL TO	TAL: 296	

School 50015	1 Schoo	I Name: Suncoa	ast Community High School	Population:	1287
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/11/2000 187	District	Marching Band	Suncoast Community HS Marching Band	89	Superior
2/9/2001 237	District	Chorus S&E	Suncoast Community High School	65	
2/10/2001 312	District	Band S&E	Suncoast Community High School	13	
3/3/2001 271	District	Concert Band	Suncoast Community HS Concert Band	75	Superior
3/3/2001 298	District	Chorus	Suncoast Community HS Encore Chorus	55	Excellent
3/3/2001 298	District	Chorus	Suncoast Community HS Concert Chorale	97	Excellent
5/3/2001 329	State	Concert Band	Suncoast Community HS Concert Band	56	NS
5/5/2001 353	State	Chorus S&E	Suncoast Community High School	31	
			Band To	otal: 233	
			Chorus To	otal: 248	
			SCHOOL TOT	TAL: 481	

School 5	00027	School	Name: The Ki	ng's Academy			
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Pa	rticipants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	177	District	Marching Band	The King's Academy Marching Ban	d	30	Excellent
2/9/2001	237	District	Chorus S&E	The King's Academy		32	
2/10/2001	312	District	Band S&E	The King's Academy		11	
3/3/2001	271	District	Concert Band	The King's Academy Concert Band		18	Excellent
					Band Total:	59	
					Chorus Total:	32	
				S	CHOOL TOTAL:	91	
School 5	01971	School	Name: Watso	n B. Duncan Middle School	Popula	tion:	1494
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	- # of Pa	rticipants	Overall Assessment
2/9/2001	237	District	Chorus S&E	Watson B. Duncan Middle School		110	
2/10/2001	312	District	Band S&E	Watson B. Duncan Middle School		45	
3/3/2001	271	District	Concert Band	Watson B. Duncan MS Concert Bar	nd	48	Superior
4/7/2001	299	District	Chorus	Watson B. Duncan MS Ladies' Cho		37	Excellent
					Band Total:	93	
					Chorus Total:	147	
				S	CHOOL TOTAL:	240	
School 5	00174	School	Name: Welling	gton Christian School			
Assessment Date		District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Pa	rticipants	Overall Assessment
2/9/2001	237	District	Chorus S&E	Wellington Christian School	# 011 2	175	Overall Assessment
3/3/2001	298	District	Chorus	Wellington Christian Girls' Chorus		31	Superior
3/3/2001	298	District	Chorus	Wellington Christian Concert Choru	10	47	Superior
4/7/2001	290	District	Chorus	Wellington Christian One Voice Cho		47	Superior
4/7/2001 5/5/2001	299 355	State	Chorus	-	JIUS		Good
	355 355		Chorus	Wellington Christian Girls' Chorus		30	
5/5/2001	353	State		Wellington Christian Mixed Chorus		49	Good
5/5/2001	303	State	Chorus S&E	Wellington Christian School		58	
					Chorus Total:	433	
				50	CHOOL TOTAL:	433	
School 5	02191	School	Name: Welling	gton High School	Popula	tion:	3092
Assessment Date		District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization		•	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	177	District	Marching Band	Wellington High School Marching B	Band	136	Superior
2/9/2001	324	District	Jazz Band	Wellington HS Jazz Band		19	Superior
2/9/2001	237	District	Chorus S&E	Wellington High School		70	
2/10/2001	312	District	Band S&E	Wellington High School		146	
3/3/2001	271	District	Concert Band	Wellington HS Concert Band 1		43	Superior
3/3/2001	271	District	Concert Band	Wellington HS Concert Band 2		52	Excellent
3/3/2001	298	District	Chorus	Wellington HS Impressions Chorus		48	Excellent
3/3/2001	298	District	Chorus	Wellington HS Montage Chorus		50	Excellent
3/3/2001	298	District	Chorus	Wellington HS Impressions Ladies'	Chorus	33	Excellent
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Wellington High School		64	
4/11/2001	336	State	Jazz Band	Wellington HS Jazz Band		22	Excellent
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Wellington High School		43	
					Band Total:	482	
					Chorus Total:	244	
				S	CHOOL TOTAL:	726	

School 5	01701	Schoo		ngton Landings Middle School	Рор	ulation:	1502
Assessment Date		District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization		of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/9/2001	237	District	Chorus S&E	Wellington Landings Middle School		63	
2/10/2001	312	District	Band S&E	Wellington Landings Middle School		88	- ·
3/3/2001	271	District	Concert Band	Wellington Landings MS Concert		53	Superior
4/7/2001	299	District	Chorus	Wellington Landings MS Concert		41	Excellent
4/7/2001	299	District	Chorus	Wellington Landings MS 6th Grad		98	Excellent
					Band Total:	141	
					Chorus Total:	202	
				ę	SCHOOL TOTAL:	343	
School 5	02451	Schoo	I Name: Weste	ern Pines Middle School	Рори	ulation:	1504
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# (	of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	312	District	Band S&E	Western Pines Middle School		53	
3/3/2001	271	District	Concert Band	Western Pines MS Concert Band		69	NS
4/7/2001	299	District	Chorus	Western Pines MS Beginning Cho	orus	25	NS
4/7/2001	299	District	Chorus	Western Pines MS Concert Choru	IS	19	Excellent
					Band Total:	122	
					Chorus Total:	44	
				ę	SCHOOL TOTAL:	166	
School 5	02201	Schoo	I Name: Willia	m T. Dwyer High School	Рор	ulation:	2130
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization		of Participants	
11/4/2000	177	District	Marching Band	W. T. Dwyer HS Marching Band		46	Excellent
2/9/2001	324	District	Jazz Band	W. T. Dwyer HS Jazz Band		22	Excellent
2/9/2001	237	District	Chorus S&E	William T. Dwyer High School		92	
2/10/2001	312	District	Band S&E	William T. Dwyer High School		50	
3/3/2001	271	District	Concert Band	W. T. Dwyer HS Concert Band		38	Excellent
3/3/2001	298	District	Chorus	W.T. Dwyer HS Dulcet Chorus		30	Excellent
3/3/2001	298	District	Chorus	W.T. Dwyer HS Elan Chorus		30	Superior
3/3/2001	298	District	Chorus	W.T. Dwyer HS Visions Chorus		39	Superior
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	William T. Dwyer High School		7	0.00
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	W.T. Dwyer HS Visions Chorus		35	Superior
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	W.T. Dwyer HS Elan Chorus		30	•
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	William T. Dwyer High School		57	Exconorm
0/12/2001	004	Olulo	Onorda Ode	William 1. Dwyci riigh Concor	Band Total:	163	
					Chorus Total:	313	
				:	SCHOOL TOTAL:	476	
School 5	01921	Schoo	I Name: Wood	lands Middle School	Pop	ulation:	1717
Assessment Date		District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization			Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	312	District	Band S&E	Woodlands Middle School		57	
3/3/2001	271	District	Concert Band	Woodlands MS Concert Band		51	Good
4/7/2001	299	District	Chorus	Woodlands MS 7th/8th Grade Cho	orus	40	Excellent
4/7/2001	299	District	Chorus	Woodlands MS 6th Grade Chorus	5	37	Excellent
					Band Total:	108	
					Chorus Total:	77	
				5	SCHOOL TOTAL:	185	
PALM BEAG	CH COUN	TY TOTALS			Band Total:	7767	
PALM BEAG	CH COUN	ITY TOTALS			Band Total: Chorus Total:	7767 8499	
PALM BEA	CH COUN	ITY TOTALS					

# PASCO

2/3/2001       232       District       Chorus S&E       Bayonet Point Middle School       10         2/10/2001       201       District       Band S&E       Bayonet Point Middle School       43         3/9/2001       280       District       Chorus       Bayonet Point MS Concert Chorus       28       Excellent         3/24/2001       258       District       Concert Band       Bayonet Point MS Concert Band 1       52       Superior         3/24/2001       258       District       Concert Band       Bayonet Point MS Concert Band 2       51       Superior         3/24/2001       258       District       Concert Band       Bayonet Point MS Concert Band 2       51       Superior         Band Total:       146         Chorus Total:       38         School Name: Genesis Preparatory         4///2001       232       District       Chorus S&E       Genesis Preparatory       4         3/9/2001       280       District       Chorus       Genesis Preparatory Combined Chorus       39       Excellent         3/9/2001       280       District       Chorus       Genesis Preparatory Combined Chorus       39       Excellent         Chorous S&E       Genesis Preparatory	School 5	10342	School I			Point Middle School	Р	opulation:	1412
210/2001       201       District       Band S&E       Bayonet Point Micdele School       43         3/9/2001       280       District       Chorus       Bayonet Point MS Concert Chorus       28       Excellent         3/24/2001       258       District       Concert Band       Bayonet Point MS Concert Band 1       52       Superior         3/24/2001       258       District       Concert Band       Bayonet Point MS Concert Band 2       51       Superior         3/24/2001       258       District       Concert Band       Bayonet Point MS Concert Band 2       51       Superior         3/24/2001       258       District       Concert Band       Bayonet Point MS Concert Band 2       51       Superior         3/2001       232       District       Chorus S&E       Genesis Preparatory       4       39/2001       280       District       Chorus       Genesis Preparatory Combined Chorus       39       Excellent         3/9/2001       280       District       Chorus       Genesis Preparatory Combined Chorus       39       Excellent         3/9/2001       280       District       Chorus S&E       Gulf High School       28       Superior         2/9/2001       205       District       Marching Band       G									Overall Assessment
3'9/2001 280 District Chorus Bayonet Point MS Concert Chorus 28 Excellent 3'24/2001 258 District Concert Band Bayonet Point MS Concert Band 1 52 Superior 3'24/2001 258 District Concert Band Bayonet Point MS Concert Band 2 51 Superior Band Total: 146 Chorus Total: 38 SCHOOL TOTAL: 184 School 510049 School Name: Genesis Preparatory Assessment Date 10 District Chorus S&E Genesis Preparatory 4 3'9/2001 280 District Chorus Genesis Preparatory 4 3'9/2001 280 District Chorus Genesis Preparatory 7th Grade Chorus 317 Excellent 1'14/2000 156 District Chorus Genesis Preparatory Combined Chorus 319 Excellent 1'14/2000 156 District Chorus S&E Genesis Preparatory Combined Chorus Total: 60 School 510331 School Name: Gulf High School Population ¢ of Paticipans Owenl Assessm 1'14/2001 250 District Chorus S&E Genesis Preparatory Combined Chorus Total: 60 SCHOOL TOTAL: 60 School 510331 School Name: Gulf High School 2 2'9/2001 250 District Chorus S&E Gulf High School 2 2'9/2001 255 District Chorus S&E Gulf High School 2 2'9/2001 256 District Chorus S&E Gulf High School 2 2'9/2001 257 District Chorus S&E Gulf High School 2 2'9/2001 257 District Chorus S&E Gulf High School 3 3'3/2001 257 District Chorus S&E Gulf High School 4 3'3/2001 257 District Chorus S&E Gulf High School 4 3'11/2001 354 State Band S&E Gulf High School 4 3'11/2001 325 State Band S&E Gulf High School 4 3'10/2001 232 District Chorus S&E Gulf MiddleSchool (Pasco) 4 3'10/2001 230 District Chorus S&E Gulf MiddleSchool (Pasco) 4 3'10/2001 230 District Chorus S&E Gulf MiddleSchool (Pasco) 4 3'10/2001 230 Di						-			
3/24/2001       258       District       Concert Band       Bayonet Point MS Concert Band 1       52       Superior         3/24/2001       258       District       Concert Band       Bayonet Point MS Concert Band 2       51       Superior         3/24/2001       258       District       Concert Band       Bayonet Point MS Concert Band 1       52       Superior         Assessment Date       ID       DetrictState       Type of Organization       # of Participants       Overall Assessment Date         3/9/2001       280       District       Chorus       Genesis Preparatory       4       Overall Assessment Date       10       Chorus State       Genesis Preparatory Combined Chorus       39       Excellent         3/9/2001       280       District       Chorus       Genesis Preparatory Combined Chorus       39       Excellent         1/4/2000       160       District       Chorus       Genesis Preparatory       # of Participants       Overall Assessment Date       10         1/4/2000       156       District       Marching Band       Guif High School       2       2         2/9/2001       205       District       Jazz Band       Guif High School       66       2         2/10/2001       210       District <t< td=""><td></td><td></td><td></td><td>Band S&amp;</td><td>E</td><td>•</td><td></td><td></td><td></td></t<>				Band S&	E	•			
3/24/2001       258       District       Concert Band       Bayonet Point MS Concert Band 2       51       Superior         Band Total:       1146         Chorus Total:       184         School 510049       School Name:       Genesis Preparatory         Assessment Date       ID       District       Chorus S&E       Genesis Preparatory       4         3/9/2001       280       District       Chorus       Genesis Preparatory Combined Chorus       39         3/9/2001       280       District       Chorus       Genesis Preparatory Combined Chorus       39         School 510331       School Name:       Gulf High School       Population:       1510         Assessment Date       ID       District       Type of Organization       Performing Organization       # of Paridiparts       Overall Assessment Date         1/4/2000       156       District       Marching Band       Gulf High School       2       2         2/3/2001       232       District       Chorus S&E       Gulf High School       2       2         2/3/2001       232       District       Band S&E       Gulf High School       2       2         2/3/2001       257       District       Chorus S&E       Gulf High School	3/9/2001	280	District	Chorus		Bayonet Point MS Concert Choru	JS	28	Excellent
Band Total:       146 Chorus Total:       38 38 38 38 38 38 38 38 38 38 38 38 38 3	3/24/2001	258	District	Concert E	Band	Bayonet Point MS Concert Band	1	52	Superior
Chorus Total:       38 SCHOOL TOTAL:       38 184         School 510049       School Name:       Genesis Preparatory         Assessment Date       ID       District       Chorus S&E       Genesis Preparatory       4         3/9/2001       232       District       Chorus S&E       Genesis Preparatory 7th Grade Chorus       17       Excellent         3/9/2001       280       District       Chorus       Genesis Preparatory 7th Grade Chorus       17       Excellent         3/9/2001       280       District       Chorus       Genesis Preparatory 7th Grade Chorus       39       Excellent         0       District       Chorus       Genesis Preparatory 2th Grade Chorus       39       Excellent         11/4/2000       156       District       Marching Band       Gulf High School       2       2         2/9/2001       225       District       Marching Band       Gulf High School       2       2         2/9/2001       205       District       Chorus S&E       Gulf High School       2       2         2/9/2001       205       District       Chorus Gulf High School       2       2       2         2/9/2001       205       District       Chorus Gulf High School       18       2	3/24/2001	258	District	Concert E	Band	Bayonet Point MS Concert Band	2	51	Superior
School 510049       School Name: Genesis Preparatory       #         Assessment Date       ID       District       Chorus S&E       Genesis Preparatory       #       #       Excellent         2/3/2001       232       District       Chorus S&E       Genesis Preparatory       #       #       Excellent         3/9/2001       280       District       Chorus       Genesis Preparatory 7th Grade Chorus       39       Excellent         3/9/2001       280       District       Chorus       Genesis Preparatory Combined Chorus       39       Excellent         3/9/2001       280       District       Chorus       Genesis Preparatory Combined Chorus       39       Excellent         3/9/2001       280       District       Marching Band       Gulf High School       Population:       1510         Assessment Date       ID       District       Marching Band       Gulf High School       2       2         2/9/2001       232       District       Chorus S&E       Gulf High School       2       2       2       2       2       2       2       2       2       2       2       2       2       2       2       2       2       2       2       2       2       2       <							Band To	tal: 146	
School         School Name:         Genesis Preparatory           Assessment Date         D         District/State         Type of Organization         Performing Organization         # of Participants         Overall Assessment 2012           3/9/2001         280         District         Chorus S&E         Genesis Preparatory         The School Name:         Genesis Preparatory         The School Name:         Excellent           3/9/2001         280         District         Chorus         Genesis Preparatory Combined Chorus         39         Excellent           0/9/2001         280         District         Chorus         Genesis Preparatory Combined Chorus         39         Excellent           0/9/2001         280         District         Chorus         Genesis Preparatory Combined Chorus         39         Excellent           1/4/2000         10         District         Marching Band         Gulf High School         2         2         2         2         2         0         3         Superior           2/3/2001         232         District         Marching Band         Gulf High School         2         2         2         2         2         2         2         2         2         2         2         2         2         2 <td< td=""><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td>Chorus To</td><td>tal: 38</td><td></td></td<>							Chorus To	tal: 38	
Assessment Date ID District State Type of Organization Performing Organization # of Participants Overall Assessment Date ID District Chorus S&E Genesis Preparatory 7th Grade Chorus 34 Sector Chorus 34 Sector 17 Excellent Chorus 34 Concert Chorus 35 Concert Chorus 34 Concert Chorus 35 Concert Chorus 35 Concert Chorus 34 Concert Chorus							SCHOOL TOT	AL: 184	
2/3/2001       232       District       Chorus S&E       Genesis Preparatory       4         3/9/2001       280       District       Chorus       Genesis Preparatory 7th Grade Chorus       17       Excellent         3/9/2001       280       District       Chorus       Genesis Preparatory 7th Grade Chorus       17       Excellent         3/9/2001       280       District       Chorus       Genesis Preparatory Combined Chorus       39       Excellent         Assessment Date       ID       District       Chorus       Genesis Preparatory Combined Chorus       60         School 510331       School Name:       Gulf High School       Population:       1510         Assessment Date       ID       District       Marching Band       Gulf High School       2         2/3/2001       232       District       Chorus S&E       Gulf High School       2         2/10/2001       205       District       Chorus S&E       Gulf High School       66         3/3/2001       257       District       Chorus S&E       Gulf High School       68         3/1/2/2001       354       State       Band S&E       Gulf High School       8         5/12/2/201       354       State       Chorus S&E <td< td=""><td>School 5</td><td>10049</td><td>School I</td><td>Name:</td><td>Genesis</td><td>Preparatory</td><td></td><td></td><td></td></td<>	School 5	10049	School I	Name:	Genesis	Preparatory			
3/9/2001       280       District       Chorus       Genesis Preparatory 7th Grade Chorus       17       Excellent         3/9/2001       280       District       Chorus       Genesis Preparatory Combined Chorus       39       Excellent         3/9/2001       280       District       Chorus       Genesis Preparatory Combined Chorus       39       Excellent         Chorus Total:       60         School 510331       School Name:       Gulf High School       Population:       1510         Assessment Date       ID       District       Marching Band       Gulf High School       2         2/3/2001       232       District       Jostrict       Jazz Band       Gulf High School       2         2/3/2001       205       District       Concert Band       Gulf High School       6       3         2/3/2001       257       District       Chorus S&E       Gulf High School       6       6         3/3/2001       257       District       Chorus Gulf High School       8       5         2/1/2001       35       State       Band S&E       Gulf High School       8         5/12/2001       354       State       Chorus S&E       Gulf High School       8         5/	Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Orga	nization	Performing Organization		# of Participants	Overall Assessment
3/9/2001       280       District       Chorus       Genesis Preparatory Combined Chorus       39       Excellent         Chorus Total:       60         School 510331       School Name:       Gulf High School       Population:       1510         Assessment Date       ID       District       Marching Band       Gulf High School       # of Participants       Overall Assessment         11/4/2000       156       District       Marching Band       Gulf High School       2       2         2/9/2001       232       District       Chorus S&E       Gulf High School       2       2         2/9/2001       232       District       Band S&E       Gulf High School       66       3       3       Superior         3/9/2001       257       District       Concert Band       Gulf High School       66       6         3/3/2001       257       District       Chorus       Gulf High School       8       5         5/12/2001       355       State       Band S&E       Gulf High School       8       5         5/12/2001       354       State       Chorus S&E       Gulf MiddleSchool (Pasco)       Population:       1002         Assessment Date       ID       District State <td>2/3/2001</td> <td>232</td> <td>District</td> <td>Chorus S</td> <td>&amp;E</td> <td>Genesis Preparatory</td> <td></td> <td>4</td> <td></td>	2/3/2001	232	District	Chorus S	&E	Genesis Preparatory		4	
3/9/2001       280       District       Chorus       Genesis Preparatory Combined Chorus       39       Excellent         Chorus Total:       60         School 510331       School Name:       Gulf High School       Population:       1510         Assessment Date       ID       District/State       Type of Organization       # of Participants       Overall Assessment         11/4/2000       156       District       Marching Band       Gulf High School       2       2         2/3/2001       232       District       Chorus S&E       Gulf High School       2       2         2/10/2001       205       District       Jazz Band       Gulf HS Jazz Band       18       Excellent         3/3/2001       257       District       Chorus       Gulf High School       66         3/3/2001       257       District       Chorus       Gulf HS Concert Band       74       Superior         3/9/2001       280       District       Chorus S&E       Gulf High School       8       5/12/2001       35       State       Band S&E       Gulf High School       1       1         4/11/2001       354       State       Chorus S&E       Gulf MiddleSchool (Pasco)       1       2       2       2	3/9/2001	280	District	Chorus		Genesis Preparatory 7th Grade C	Chorus	17	Excellent
Chorus Total:       60 SCHOOL TOTAL:         School       510331       School Name:       Gulf High School       Population:       1510         Assessment Date       ID       District/State       Type of Organization       # of Participants       Overall Assessment         1/4/2000       156       District       Marching Band       Gulf High School       2         2/3/2001       232       District       Chorus S&E       Gulf High School       2         2/3/2001       205       District       Band S&E       Gulf High School       2         2/9/2001       205       District       Concert Band       74       Superior         3/3/2001       257       District       Chorus       Gulf High School       66         3/3/2001       280       District       Chorus       Gulf High School       8         5/12/2001       354       State       Band S&E       Gulf High School       8         5/12/2001       354       State       Chorus S&E       Gulf High School       1         Assessment Date       ID       District State       Type of Organization       Performing Organization       # of Participants       Overall Assessment         2/3/2001       232       District </td <td>3/9/2001</td> <td>280</td> <td>District</td> <td>Chorus</td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td>39</td> <td>Excellent</td>	3/9/2001	280	District	Chorus				39	Excellent
School 510331       School Name: Gulf High School       Population:       1510         Assessment Date       D       District/State       Type of Organization       Performing Organization       # of Participants       Overall Assessment         11/4/2000       156       District       Marching Band       Gulf High School       2         2/3/2001       232       District       Chorus S&E       Gulf High School       2         2/9/2001       205       District       Jazz Band       Gulf HS Jazz Band       18       Excellent         2/10/2001       201       District       Concert Band       Gulf HS Concert Band       74       Superior         3/9/2001       280       District       Chorus       Gulf High School       8       5/12/2001       35       State       Band S&E       Gulf High School       8         5/12/2001       354       State       Chorus S&E       Gulf High School       1       8         Excellent         4/11/2001       335       State       Chorus S&E       Gulf High School       8       1         Excellent         Chorus S&E       Gulf High School       1         Band Total:       251								tal: 60	
Assessment Date ID District/State Type of Organization Performing Organization # of Participants Overall Assessment Date ID District/State Type of Organization Gulf High School Marching Band St Superior 2/3/2001 232 District Chorus S&E Gulf High School 2 2/9/2001 205 District Jazz Band Gulf HS Jazz Band 18 Excellent 2/10/2001 201 District Band S&E Gulf High School 66 3/3/2001 257 District Concert Band Gulf HS Concert Band 74 Superior 3/9/2001 280 District Chorus Gulf HS Concert Chorus 29 Excellent 4/11/2001 335 State Band S&E Gulf High School 8 5/12/2001 354 State Chorus S&E Gulf High School 1  School 510261 School Name: Gulf MiddleSchool (Pasco) 1  Assessment Date ID District Chorus S&E Gulf MiddleSchool (Pasco) 8 2/10/2001 230 District Chorus Gulf MiddleSchool (Pasco) 8 2/10/2001 232 District Chorus Gulf MiddleSchool (Pasco) 1  School 510261 Chorus S&E Gulf MiddleSchool (Pasco) 1  School 510261 Chorus S&E Gulf MiddleSchool (Pasco) 1  School 510261 Chorus S&E Gulf MiddleSchool (Pasco) 1  School 510261 Chorus Gulf MiddleSchool (Pasco) 1  School 510261 Chorus S&E Gulf MiddleSchool (Pasco) 1  School 510261 Chorus Gulf MiddleSchool (Pasco) 1  School 510261 District Chorus Gulf MiddleSchool (Pasco) 1  School 510261 Chorus S&E Gulf MiddleSchool (Pasco) 1  School 510261 Chorus S&E Gulf MiddleSchool (Pasco) 1  School 510261 Chorus Gulf MiddleSchool (Pasco) 12  School 510261 Chorus Gulf MS (Pasco) Treble Chorus 22  School 510261 Excellent 51  School 510261							SCHOOL TOT	AL: 60	
11/4/2000       156       District       Marching Band       Gulf High School Marching Band       85       Superior         2/3/2001       232       District       Chorus S&E       Gulf High School       2         2/9/2001       205       District       Jazz Band       Gulf High School       2         2/9/2001       205       District       Jazz Band       Gulf High School       66         3/3/2001       257       District       Concert Band       Gulf HS Concert Chorus       29       Excellent         3/9/2001       280       District       Chorus S&E       Gulf High School       8       5/12/2001       354       State       Band S&E       Gulf High School       8         School 510261       School Name: Gulf MiddleSchool (Pasco)       1       1002         Assessment Date       ID       District State       Type of Organization       # of Participants       Overall Assessment         2/3/2001       232       District       Chorus S&E       Gulf MiddleSchool (Pasco)       1002         Assessment Date       ID       District       Type of Organization       # of Participants       Overall Assessment         2/3/2001       232       District       Chorus       S&	School 5	10331	School I	Name:	Gulf Hig	h School	Р	opulation:	1510
2/3/2001       232       District       Chorus S&E       Gulf High School       2         2/9/2001       205       District       Jazz Band       Gulf HS Jazz Band       18       Excellent         2/10/2001       201       District       Band S&E       Gulf High School       66         3/3/2001       257       District       Concert Band       Gulf HS Concert Band       74       Superior         3/9/2001       280       District       Chorus       Gulf High School       8       5/12/2001       35       State       Band S&E       Gulf High School       8       5/12/2001       354       State       Chorus S&E       Gulf High School       1       8       Excellent       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1	Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Orga	nization	Performing Organization		# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/9/2001       205       District       Jazz Band       Gulf HS Jazz Band       18       Excellent         2/10/2001       201       District       Band S&E       Gulf High School       66         3/3/2001       257       District       Concert Band       Gulf HS Concert Band       74       Superior         3/9/2001       280       District       Chorus       Gulf High School       8       5/12/2001       355       State       Band S&E       Gulf High School       8       5/12/2001       354       State       Chorus S&E       Gulf High School       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1 <td>11/4/2000</td> <td>156</td> <td>District</td> <td>Marching</td> <td>Band</td> <td>Gulf High School Marching Band</td> <td></td> <td>85</td> <td>Superior</td>	11/4/2000	156	District	Marching	Band	Gulf High School Marching Band		85	Superior
2/10/2001       201       District       Band S&E       Gulf High School       66         3/3/2001       257       District       Concert Band       Gulf HS Concert Band       74       Superior         3/9/2001       280       District       Chorus       Gulf HS Concert Chorus       29       Excellent         4/11/2001       335       State       Band S&E       Gulf High School       8       5/12/2001       354       State       Chorus S&E       Gulf High School       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1 <td>2/3/2001</td> <td>232</td> <td>District</td> <td>Chorus S</td> <td>&amp;E</td> <td>Gulf High School</td> <td></td> <td>2</td> <td></td>	2/3/2001	232	District	Chorus S	&E	Gulf High School		2	
3/3/2001       257       District       Concert Band       Gulf HS Concert Band       74       Superior         3/9/2001       280       District       Chorus       Gulf HS Concert Chorus       29       Excellent         4/11/2001       335       State       Band S&E       Gulf High School       8       5/12/2001       354       State       Chorus S&E       Gulf High School       1       1         Band Total: 251         Chorus Total: 32         School 510261       School Name: Gulf MiddleSchool (Pasco)       Population:       1002         Assessment Date       ID       District'State       Type of Organization       Performing Organization       # of Participants       Overall Assessment         2/3/2001       232       District       Chorus S&E       Gulf MiddleSchool (Pasco)       8       0/2         2/10/2001       201       District       Band S&E       Gulf MiddleSchool (Pasco)       12       0/2         3/9/2001       280       District       Chorus       Gulf MS (Pasco) Mixed Chorus       29       Good         3/24/2001       280       District       Chorus       Gulf MS (Pasco) Concert Band       51       Excellent         3/24/2001	2/9/2001	205	District	Jazz Ban	d	Gulf HS Jazz Band		18	Excellent
3/3/2001       257       District       Concert Band       Gulf HS Concert Band       74       Superior         3/9/2001       280       District       Chorus       Gulf HS Concert Chorus       29       Excellent         4/11/2001       335       State       Band S&E       Gulf High School       8       5/12/2001       354       State       Chorus S&E       Gulf High School       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1       1	2/10/2001	201	District	Band S&I	E	Gulf High School		66	
3/9/2001       280       District       Chorus       Gulf HS Concert Chorus       29       Excellent         4/11/2001       335       State       Band S&E       Gulf High School       8       5         5/12/2001       354       State       Chorus S&E       Gulf High School       1       1         Band Total: 251 Chorus Total: 32 SCHOOL TOTAL: 283         School 510261       School Name: Gulf MiddleSchool (Pasco)       Population:       1002         Assessment Date ID       District/State       Type of Organization       Performing Organization       # of Participants       Overrall Assessment 2/3/2001       232       District       Chorus S&E       Gulf MiddleSchool (Pasco)       8       2/10/2001       20       0verrall Assessment 3/2       9       Good         3/9/2001       280       District       Chorus       Gulf MiddleSchool (Pasco)       12       9       Good         3/9/2001       280       District       Chorus       Gulf MS (Pasco) Treble Chorus       22       Excellent         3/24/2001       258       District       Concert Band       Gulf MS (Pasco) Concert Band       51       Excellent         Band Total:       63       Chorus Total:       59       51       Excellent <td>3/3/2001</td> <td>257</td> <td>District</td> <td>Concert E</td> <td>Band</td> <td>Gulf HS Concert Band</td> <td></td> <td>74</td> <td>Superior</td>	3/3/2001	257	District	Concert E	Band	Gulf HS Concert Band		74	Superior
5/12/2001       354       State       Chorus S&E       Gulf High School       1         Band Total:       251         Chorus Total:       32         School 510261       School Name: Gulf MiddleSchool (Pasco)       Population:       1002         Assessment Date       ID       District/State       Type of Organization       Performing Organization       # of Participants       Overall Assessment         2/3/2001       232       District       Chorus S&E       Gulf MiddleSchool (Pasco)       8       8         2/10/2001       201       District       Chorus       Gulf MiddleSchool (Pasco)       12       9       Good         3/9/2001       280       District       Chorus       Gulf MS (Pasco) Mixed Chorus       29       Good         3/9/2001       280       District       Chorus       Gulf MS (Pasco) Concert Band       51       Excellent         3/24/2001       258       District       Concert Band       Gulf MS (Pasco) Concert Band       51       Excellent         Band Total:       63         Chorus Total:       59       59       59	3/9/2001	280	District	Chorus		Gulf HS Concert Chorus		29	Excellent
5/12/2001       354       State       Chorus S&E       Gulf High School       1         Band Total:       251         Chorus Total:       32         School 510261       School Name: Gulf MiddleSchool (Pasco)       Population:       1002         Assessment Date       ID       District/State       Type of Organization       Performing Organization       # of Participants       Overall Assessment         2/3/2001       232       District       Chorus S&E       Gulf MiddleSchool (Pasco)       8       9         2/10/2001       201       District       Chorus       Gulf MiddleSchool (Pasco)       12       9       Good         3/9/2001       280       District       Chorus       Gulf MS (Pasco) Mixed Chorus       29       Good         3/9/2001       280       District       Chorus       Gulf MS (Pasco) Concert Band       51       Excellent         3/24/2001       258       District       Concert Band       Gulf MS (Pasco) Concert Band       51       Excellent         Band Total:       63       Chorus Total:       59       59       59	4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&I	E	Gulf High School		8	
Band Total:       251         Chorus Total:       32         School 510261       School Name:       Gulf MiddleSchool (Pasco)       Population:       1002         Assessment Date       ID       District/State       Type of Organization       Performing Organization       # of Participants       Overall Assessment         2/3/2001       232       District       Chorus S&E       Gulf MiddleSchool (Pasco)       8         2/10/2001       201       District       Band S&E       Gulf MiddleSchool (Pasco)       1002         3/9/2001       280       District       Chorus       Gulf MS (Pasco) Mixed Chorus       29       Good         3/9/2001       280       District       Chorus       Gulf MS (Pasco) Treble Chorus       212       Excellent         3/24/2001       258       District       Concert Band       Gulf MS (Pasco) Concert Band       51       Excellent         Band Total:       63       Chorus Total:       59       50				Chorus S	&E	•			
School 510261School Name: Gulf MiddleSchool (Pasco)Population:32 283Assessment DateIDDistrict/StateType of OrganizationPerforming Organization# of ParticipantsOverall Assessment2/3/2001232DistrictChorus S&EGulf MiddleSchool (Pasco)80verall Assessment2/10/2001201DistrictBand S&EGulf MiddleSchool (Pasco)120003/9/2001280DistrictChorusGulf MS (Pasco) Mixed Chorus29Good3/9/2001280DistrictChorusGulf MS (Pasco) Treble Chorus22Excellent3/24/2001258DistrictConcert BandGulf MS (Pasco) Concert Band51ExcellentBand Total:63Chorus Total:595950						<b>3 1 1</b>	Band To	tal: 251	
School 510261School Name: Gulf MiddleSchool (Pasco)Population:1002Assessment DateIDDistrict/StateType of OrganizationPerforming Organization# of ParticipantsOverall Assessment2/3/2001232DistrictChorus S&EGulf MiddleSchool (Pasco)81202/10/2001201DistrictBand S&EGulf MiddleSchool (Pasco)120123/9/2001280DistrictChorusGulf MS (Pasco) Mixed Chorus29Good223/9/2001280DistrictChorusGulf MS (Pasco) Treble Chorus22Excellent3/24/2001258DistrictConcert BandGulf MS (Pasco) Concert Band51ExcellentBand Total:63Chorus Total:59595050									
Assessment DateIDDistrict/StateType of OrganizationPerforming Organization# of ParticipantsOverall Assessment2/3/2001232DistrictChorus S&EGulf MiddleSchool (Pasco)82/10/2001201DistrictBand S&EGulf MiddleSchool (Pasco)123/9/2001280DistrictChorusGulf MS (Pasco) Mixed Chorus293/9/2001280DistrictChorusGulf MS (Pasco) Treble Chorus223/24/2001258DistrictConcert BandGulf MS (Pasco) Concert Band51ExcellentExcellentBand Total:63Chorus Total:59									
Assessment DateIDDistrict/StateType of OrganizationPerforming Organization# of ParticipantsOverall Assessment2/3/2001232DistrictChorus S&EGulf MiddleSchool (Pasco)82/10/2001201DistrictBand S&EGulf MiddleSchool (Pasco)123/9/2001280DistrictChorusGulf MS (Pasco) Mixed Chorus293/9/2001280DistrictChorusGulf MS (Pasco) Treble Chorus223/24/2001258DistrictConcert BandGulf MS (Pasco) Concert Band51ExcellentExcellentBand Total:63Chorus Total:59	School 5	10261	School I	Name:	Gulf Mid	dleSchool (Pasco)	Р	opulation:	1002
2/3/2001232DistrictChorus S&EGulf MiddleSchool (Pasco)82/10/2001201DistrictBand S&EGulf MiddleSchool (Pasco)123/9/2001280DistrictChorusGulf MS (Pasco) Mixed Chorus29Good3/9/2001280DistrictChorusGulf MS (Pasco) Treble Chorus22Excellent3/24/2001258DistrictConcert BandGulf MS (Pasco) Concert Band51ExcellentBand Total:63Chorus Total:59						· · · ·		-	
2/10/2001201DistrictBand S&EGulf MiddleSchool (Pasco)123/9/2001280DistrictChorusGulf MS (Pasco) Mixed Chorus29Good3/9/2001280DistrictChorusGulf MS (Pasco) Treble Chorus22Excellent3/24/2001258DistrictConcert BandGulf MS (Pasco) Concert Band51ExcellentBand Total:63Chorus Total:59	2/3/2001								
3/9/2001280DistrictChorusGulf MS (Pasco) Mixed Chorus29Good3/9/2001280DistrictChorusGulf MS (Pasco) Treble Chorus22Excellent3/24/2001258DistrictConcert BandGulf MS (Pasco) Concert Band51ExcellentBand Total:63Chorus Total:59									
3/9/2001       280       District       Chorus       Gulf MS (Pasco) Treble Chorus       22       Excellent         3/24/2001       258       District       Concert Band       Gulf MS (Pasco) Concert Band       51       Excellent         Band Total:       63         Chorus Total:       59									Good
3/24/2001 258 District Concert Band Gulf MS (Pasco) Concert Band 51 Excellent Band Total: 63 Chorus Total: 59						. ,			
Band Total: 63 Chorus Total: 59					Band	. ,			
Chorus Total: 59	5/L 1/2001	200	Diotriot	Sonoont	Jana		Band To		Excolorit
								ч <b>ы</b> 1 <b>22</b>	

School 5	10521	School Na	ame: Hudson	High School	Populatio	on:	1464
Assessment Date	ID	District/State Ty	vpe of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partic	ipants	Overall Assessmen
11/4/2000	156	District N	larching Band	Hudson High School Marching Ban	d	77	Superior
2/9/2001	205	District Ja	azz Band	Hudson HS Jazz Band		16	Superior
2/10/2001	201	District B	and S&E	Hudson High School		54	
3/3/2001	257	District C	oncert Band	Hudson HS Concert Band		51	Superior
					Band Total:	198	
				S	CHOOL TOTAL:	198	
School 5	10951	School Na	ame: Hudson	Middle School	Populatio	on:	1212
Assessment Date	ID	District/State Ty	pe of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partic		
2/9/2001	205		azz Band	Hudson MS Jazz Band		24	Superior
2/10/2001	201		and S&E	Hudson Middle School		55	
3/24/2001	258		oncert Band	Hudson MS Concert Band		50	Excellent
0/2 1/2001	200	District	oncont Bana		Band Total:	129	Exconorm
				50	CHOOL TOTAL:	129	
						125	
School 5	10671	School Na		itchell High School			
Assessment Date	ID	,	pe of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partic		Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	156		larching Band	J. W. Mitchell HS Marching Band		59	Excellent
2/10/2001	201	District B	and S&E	J. W. Mitchell High School		38	
3/3/2001	257	District C	oncert Band	J. W. Mitchell HS Concert Band		49	Superior
					Band Total:	146	
				S	CHOOL TOTAL:	146	
School 5	10801	School Na	me: Land O	' Lakes High School	Populatio	on:	1734
Assessment Date	ID		pe of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partic		Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	156		larching Band	Land O' Lakes HS Marching Band		53	Superior
2/3/2001	232		horus S&E	Land O' Lakes High School		212	
2/10/2001	201		and S&E	Land O' Lakes High School		35	
3/3/2001	257		oncert Band	Land O' Lakes HS Concert Band		52	Good
3/9/2001	280		horus	Land O' Lakes HS Concert Chorus		37	Excellent
4/11/2001	335		and S&E	Land O' Lakes High School		4	Execution
4/11/2001	555	State D		Land O Lakes high School	Band Total:	144	
					Chorus Total:	249	
				50	CHOOL TOTAL:	393	
School 5	10031	School Na	ame: Pasco H	ligh School	Populatio	on:	1258
Assessment Date	ID	District/State Ty	vpe of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partic	ipants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	156	District N	larching Band	Pasco High School Marching Band		56	Excellent
2/10/2001	201		and S&E	Pasco High School		43	
3/3/2001	257		oncert Band	Pasco HS Concert Band		38	Superior
5/3/2001	328		oncert Band	Pasco HS Concert Band		40	Good
		•				477	

177

177

**Band Total:** 

School 5	10071	School	Name: Pasco	o Middle School	Popu	lation:	931
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	201	District	Band S&E	Pasco Middle School		85	
3/24/2001	258	District	Concert Band	Pasco MS Concert Band		79	Excellent
					Band Total:	164	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	164	
School 5	10921	School	Name: Pinev	iew Middle School	Popu	lation:	1309
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	201	District	Band S&E	Pineview Middle School		25	
3/24/2001	258	District	Concert Band	Pineview MS Concert Band		71	Excellent
					Band Total:	96	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	96	
School 5	10102	School	Name: Raym	ond B. Stewart Middle School	l Popu	lation:	1106
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	201	District	Band S&E	Raymond B. Stewart Middle Scho	loc	58	
3/24/2001	258	District	Concert Band	Raymond B. Stewart MS Concert	t Band	50	Superior
					Band Total:	108	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	108	
School 5	10931	School	Name: Ridge	ewood High School	Popu	lation:	1809
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	- # of	Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	156	District	Marching Band	Ridgewood HS Marching Band		112	Excellent
2/3/2001	232	District	Chorus S&E	Ridgewood High School		14	
2/9/2001	205	District	Jazz Band	Ridgewood HS Jazz Band		16	Superior
2/10/2001	201	District	Band S&E	Ridgewood High School		67	
3/3/2001	257	District	Concert Band	Ridgewood HS Concert Band 1		44	Excellent
3/3/2001	257	District	Concert Band	Ridgewood HS Concert Band 2		50	Excellent
3/3/2001	280	District	Chorus	Ridgewood HS Advanced Wome	n's Chorus	32	Excellent
	200			Distances and LIC Conserve Observes		51	Superior
3/9/2001	280	District	Chorus	Ridgewood HS Concert Chorus		51	
3/9/2001 3/9/2001		District State	Chorus Band S&E	Ridgewood High School		1	
3/9/2001 3/9/2001 3/9/2001 4/11/2001 5/12/2001	280			5			Excellent
3/9/2001 3/9/2001 4/11/2001 5/12/2001	280 335	State	Band S&E	Ridgewood High School		1	Excellent
3/9/2001 3/9/2001 4/11/2001	280 335 356	State State	Band S&E Chorus	Ridgewood High School Ridgewood HS Women's Chorus	Band Total:	1 51	Excellent
3/9/2001 3/9/2001 4/11/2001 5/12/2001	280 335 356	State State	Band S&E Chorus	Ridgewood High School Ridgewood HS Women's Chorus		1 51 8	Excellent

School 5	10471a	School	Name:	River F	Ridge High School			
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org	ganization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	156	District	Marchin	g Band	River Ridge HS Marching Band		110	Superior
2/3/2001	232	District	Chorus	S&E	River Ridge High School		21	
2/10/2001	201	District	Band S&	&Ε	River Ridge High School		144	
3/3/2001	257	District	Concert	Band	River Ridge HS Concert Band 1		58	Superior
3/3/2001	257	District	Concert	Band	River Ridge HS Concert Band 2		56	Superior
3/9/2001	280	District	Chorus		River Ridge HS Women's Chorus		39	Excellent
3/9/2001	280	District	Chorus		River Ridge HS Mixed Chorus		36	Excellent
5/8/2001	330	State	Concert	Band	River Ridge HS Concert Band		58	Excellent
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus	S&E	River Ridge High School		20	
					0 0	Band Total:	426	
						Chorus Total:	116	
						HOOL TOTAL:	542	
School 5	10471b	School	Name:	River F	Ridge Middle School			
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org		Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	201	District	Band S&		River Ridge Middle School		61	
3/9/2001	280	District	Chorus		River Ridge MS 6th Grade Chorus		28	Excellent
3/9/2001	280	District	Chorus		River Ridge MS 7th/8th Grade Choru	IS	40	Excellent
3/24/2001	258	District	Concert	Band	River Ridge MS Concert Band		71	Superior
						Band Total:	132	
						Chorus Total:	68	
						HOOL TOTAL:	200	
School 5	10057	School	Name:	Seven	Springs Middle School	Popu	lation:	1709
Assessment Date		District/State	Type of Org		Performing Organization	•		Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	201	District	Band St	-	Seven Springs Middle School	# 01	106	Overain issessment
3/9/2001	280	District	Chorus		Seven Springs MS Concert Chorus		76	Excellent
3/24/2001	258	District	Concert	Band	Seven Springs MS Concert Band		67	Superior
5/24/2001	200	District	Concert	Dana	Beven ophings mo boncen band	Band Total:	173	Oupendi
						Chorus Total:	76	
						HOOL TOTAL:	249	
School 5	10461	School	Name:	Thoma	as E Weightman Middle School	Popu	lation:	1304
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org		Performing Organization	•	Participants	
2/3/2001	232	District	Chorus		Thomas E Weightman Middle School		38	
2/9/2001	205	District	Jazz Ba		Thomas E Weightman Middle School		16	Superior
2/10/2001	201	District	Band S&		Thomas E Weightman Middle School		53	
3/9/2001	280	District	Chorus		Thomas E Weightman MS Concert C		67	Good
3/24/2001	258	District	Concert	Band	Thomas E Weightman MS Concert B		55	Excellent
						Band Total:	124	
						Chorus Total:	105	
						HOOL TOTAL:	229	

School 5	10063	Schoo	I Name: Wesley	y Chapel High School	Popul	ation:	1142
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessmen
11/4/2000	156	District	Marching Band	Wesley Chapel HS Marching Bar	nd	71	Good
2/9/2001	205	District	Jazz Band	Wesley Chapel HS Jazz Band		22	Excellent
2/10/2001	201	District	Band S&E	Wesley Chapel High School		75	
3/3/2001	257	District	Concert Band	Wesley Chapel HS Concert Banc	1	62	Excellent
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Wesley Chapel High School		1	
					Band Total:	231	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	231	
School 5	10131	Schoo	I Name: Zephy	rhills High School	Popul	ation:	1350
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessmen
11/4/2000	156	District	Marching Band	Zephyrhills HS Marching Band		59	Excellent
2/3/2001	232	District	Chorus S&E	Zephyrhills High School		55	
2/9/2001	205	District	Jazz Band	Zephyrhills HS Jazz Band		14	Superior
2/10/2001	201	District	Band S&E	Zephyrhills High School		91	
3/3/2001	257	District	Concert Band	Zephyrhills HS Concert Band		57	Excellent
3/9/2001	280	District	Chorus	Zephyrhills HS Mixed Chorus		53	Good
3/9/2001	280	District	Chorus	Zephyrhills HS Women's Chorus		39	Good
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Zephyrhills High School		22	
4/11/2001	336	State	Jazz Band	Zephyrhills HS Jazz Band		13	Good
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	Zephyrhills High School		1	
					Band Total:	256	
					Chorus Total:	148	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	404	
PASCO COL	JNTY TO	TALS			Band Total:	3254	
					Chorus Total:	1107	
					COUNTY TOTAL:	4361	

## **PINELLAS**

School 5200	27 Schoo	ol Name: Admira	I Farragut Academy		
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participa	
2/10/2001 235		Chorus S&E	Admiral Farragut Academy (HS)		2
5/5/2001 353	3 State	Chorus S&E	Admiral Farragut Academy (HS)		3
				Chorus Total:	5
				SCHOOL TOTAL:	5
School 5201	21 Schoo	ol Name: Azalea	Middle School	Populatio	n: 918
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participa	ints Overall Assessment
2/17/2001 194	1 District	Band S&E	Azalea Middle School		5
3/24/2001 263	B District	Concert Band	Azalea MS Concert Band		61 NS
				Band Total:	66
				SCHOOL TOTAL:	66
School 5204	31 Schoo	ol Name: Boca C	iega High School	Populatio	n: 2026
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	- # of Participa	ints Overall Assessment
11/4/2000 179	District	Marching Band	Boca Ciega HS Marching Band		76 Superior
2/17/2001 194	1 District	Band S&E	Boca Ciega High School		47
2/17/2001 207	7 District	Jazz Band	Boca Ciega HS Jazz Band		18 Superior
3/9/2001 288		Chorus	Boca Ciega HS Choir		19 Excellent
3/17/2001 265		Concert Band	Boca Ciega HS Concert Band		43 Good
4/11/2001 336		Jazz Band	Boca Ciega HS Jazz Band		18 Excellent
	olato	Bazz Bana	Bood Cloga no Gazz Bana		02
					19
					21
School 5293	31 Schoo	Name: Calvary	/ Christian High School		
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participa	Ints Overall Assessment
2/17/2001 194		Band S&E	Calvary Christian High School		4
				Band Total:	4
				SCHOOL TOTAL:	4
School 5207	11 Schoo	ol Name: Clearw	ater High School	Populatio	n: 2012
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	•	Ints Overall Assessment
11/4/2000 179		Marching Band	Clearwater HS Marching Band		61 Excellent
2/10/2001 235		Chorus S&E	Clearwater High School		12
2/17/2001 194		Band S&E	Clearwater High School		28
2/17/2001 207		Jazz Band	Clearwater HS Jazz Band		21 Good
3/9/2001 288		Chorus	Clearwater HS Choir		51 Excellent
3/17/2001 265		Concert Band	Clearwater HS Concert Band 1		40 Good
3/17/2001 265		Concert Band	Clearwater HS Concert Band 2		33 Good
0/11/2001 200		Concert Danu	Cical water no concert ballu z		83
					63
				SURUUL IUTAL: Z	46

School 5 Assessment Date 4/5/2001 4/5/2001	ID 289 289	District 0	ame: Coa ype of Organization Chorus Chorus	chman Fundamental Middle Sch Performing Organization Coachman Fundamental MS Con Coachman Fundamental MS Adva	# of cert Choir	Participants 37 32	
4/3/2001	209	District	norus		Chorus Total: SCHOOL TOTAL:	52 69 69	Excellent
School 5	20751	School N	ame: Cou	ntryside High School	Popu	lation:	1965
Assessment Date	ID	District/State T	ype of Organization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	179	District N	/larching Band	Countryside High School Marching	g Band	53	Superior
2/10/2001	235	District (	Chorus S&E	Countryside High School		13	
2/17/2001	194	District E	Band S&E	Countryside High School		56	
2/17/2001	207	District J	lazz Band	Countryside HS Jazz Band		20	Excellent
3/9/2001	288		Chorus	Countryside HS Concert Chorus		24	Excellent
3/17/2001	265		Concert Band	Countryside HS Concert Band		60	Excellent
5/5/2001	353		Chorus S&E	Countryside High School		2	
0/0/2001	000				Band Total:	189	
					Chorus Total:	39	
				\$	SCHOOL TOTAL:	228	
School 5	21031	School N	ame: Dixie	e M. Hollins High School	Popu	lation:	1734
Assessment Date	ID	District/State T	ype of Organization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessmen
11/4/2000	179	District N	/larching Band	Dixie M. Hollins HS Marching Ban	ld	27	Excellent
2/10/2001	235	District (	Chorus S&E	Dixie M. Hollins High School		7	
2/17/2001	194	District E	Band S&E	Dixie M. Hollins High School		22	
3/17/2001	265	District (	Concert Band	Dixie Hollins HS Concert Band		38	Good
5/5/2001	353		Chorus S&E	Dixie M. Hollins High School		5	
					Band Total:	87	
					Chorus Total:	12	
				\$	SCHOOL TOTAL:	99	
School 5	21081	School N	ame: Dun	edin High School	Popu	lation:	1673
Assessment Date	ID	District/State T	ype of Organization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	179	District N	Aarching Band	Dunedin HS Marching Band		70	Superior
2/10/2001	235	District 0	Chorus S&E	Dunedin High School		14	
2/17/2001	194	District E	Band S&E	Dunedin High School		73	
2/17/2001	207		lazz Band	Dunedin HS Jazz Band		28	Excellent
3/9/2001	288		Chorus	Dunedin HS Concert Chorus		73	Excellent
3/9/2001	288		Chorus	Dunedin HS Girls' Chorus		60	Superior
3/17/2001	265		Concert Band	Dunedin HS Concert Band		55	Excellent
5/5/2001	355		Chorus	Dunedin HS Girls' Chorus		60	Excellent
5/5/2001	353		Chorus S&E	Dunedin High School		38	Exconorit
0.0/2001	000			2 diredin ringri Ochoor	Band Total:	<b>226</b>	
					Chorus Total:	245	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	471	
				,	SCHOOL TOTAL:	4/1	

Assessment Date	521091	Schoo	I Name: Duned	in Highland Middle School	Populati	on:	1190
		District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partic	•	Overall Assessmen
4/5/2001	289	District	Chorus	Dunedin Highland MS Lads & Lassies		23	Excellent
4/5/2001	289	District	Chorus	Dunedin Highland MS Concert Chorus		58	Excellent
					rus Total:	81	
				SCHOO	L TOTAL:	81	
School 5	526181	Schoo	I Name: East La	ake High School	Populati	on:	2027
Assessment Date	e ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partic	cipants	Overall Assessmen
11/4/2000	179	District	Marching Band	East Lake HS Marching Band		77	Superior
2/10/2001	235	District	Chorus S&E	East Lake High School		21	
2/17/2001	194	District	Band S&E	East Lake High School		120	
3/9/2001	288	District	Chorus	East Lake HS Chamber Choir		41	Superior
3/9/2001	288	District	Chorus	East Lake HS Women's Choir		21	Superior
3/9/2001	288	District	Chorus	East Lake HS Beginning Concert Choir		44	Excellent
3/17/2001	265	District	Concert Band	East Lake HS Concert Band 1		46	Superior
3/17/2001	265	District	Concert Band	East Lake HS Concert Band 2		50	Excellent
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	East Lake High School		11	
5/8/2001	330	State	Concert Band	East Lake HS Concert Band		45	Excellent
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	East Lake HS Women's Chorus		25	Good
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	East Lake HS Mixed Chorus		45	Excellent
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	East Lake High School		34	
				•	and Total:	349	
				Cho	rus Total:	231	
				SCHOO	L TOTAL:	580	
School 5	521531a	Schoo	I Name: Gibbs		L TOTAL:	580	
		Schoo District/State	I Name: Gibbs	SCHOO High School Performing Organization	L TOTAL: # of Partic		Overall Assessment
School 5 Assessment Date 11/4/2000				High School			Overall Assessment Excellent
Assessment Date	e ID	District/State	Type of Organization	High School Performing Organization Gibbs High School Marching Band		cipants	
Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/17/2001	id 179	District/State District District	Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E	High School Performing Organization Gibbs High School Marching Band Gibbs High School		cipants 65 33	Excellent
Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/17/2001	id 179 194	District/State	Type of Organization Marching Band	High School Performing Organization Gibbs High School Marching Band Gibbs High School Gibbs High School Concert Band		cipants 65 33 49	
Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/17/2001	id 179 194	District/State District District	Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E	High School Performing Organization Gibbs High School Marching Band Gibbs High School Gibbs High School Concert Band Ba	# of Partic	cipants 65 33	Excellent
Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/17/2001 3/17/2001	id 179 194	District/State District District District	Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E Concert Band	High School Performing Organization Gibbs High School Marching Band Gibbs High School Gibbs High School Concert Band Ba	# of Partic	cipants 65 33 49 <b>147</b>	Excellent
Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/17/2001 3/17/2001	179 194 265	District/State District District District	Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E Concert Band	High School Performing Organization Gibbs High School Marching Band Gibbs High School Gibbs High School Concert Band Ba SCHOO	# of Partic	cipants 65 33 49 <b>147</b> <b>147</b>	Excellent
Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/17/2001 3/17/2001 School 5 Assessment Date	179 194 265	District/State District District District <b>Schoo</b>	Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E Concert Band	High School Performing Organization Gibbs High School Marching Band Gibbs High School Gibbs High School Concert Band Ba SCHOOL Rocks Christian Schools	# of Partic and Total: L TOTAL: # of Partic	cipants 65 33 49 <b>147</b> <b>147</b>	Excellent
Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/17/2001 3/17/2001 School 5 Assessment Date 11/4/2000	179 194 265 520123	District/State District District District <b>Schoo</b> District/State	Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E Concert Band	High School Performing Organization Gibbs High School Marching Band Gibbs High School Gibbs High School Concert Band Ba SCHOOL Rocks Christian Schools Performing Organization	# of Partic and Total: L TOTAL: # of Partic	cipants 65 33 49 <b>147</b> <b>147</b> 147	Excellent Excellent Overall Assessmen
Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/17/2001 3/17/2001 <b>School 5</b> Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/10/2001	<ul> <li>ID</li> <li>179</li> <li>194</li> <li>265</li> </ul> 520123 <ul> <li>ID</li> <li>179</li> <li>235</li> </ul>	District/State District District District District District/State District District	Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E Concert Band I Name: Indian Type of Organization Marching Band	High School Performing Organization Gibbs High School Marching Band Gibbs High School Gibbs High School Concert Band Ba SCHOOL Rocks Christian Schools Performing Organization Indian Rocks Christian (HS) Marching Bar Indian Rocks Christian Schools	# of Partic and Total: L TOTAL: # of Partic	cipants 65 33 49 147 147 56 43	Excellent Excellent Overall Assessmen
Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/17/2001 3/17/2001 <b>School 5</b> Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/10/2001 2/17/2001	ы ID 179 194 265 520123 ID 179	District/State District District District <b>Schoo</b> District/State District	Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E Concert Band	High School Performing Organization Gibbs High School Marching Band Gibbs High School Gibbs High School Concert Band Ba SCHOO Rocks Christian Schools Performing Organization Indian Rocks Christian (HS) Marching Bar	# of Partic and Total: L TOTAL: # of Partic	cipants 65 33 49 <b>147</b> <b>147</b> 56	Excellent Excellent Overall Assessment Excellent
Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/17/2001 3/17/2001 <b>School 5</b> Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/10/2001 2/17/2001 3/9/2001	<ul> <li>ID</li> <li>179</li> <li>194</li> <li>265</li> </ul> 520123 <ul> <li>ID</li> <li>179</li> <li>235</li> <li>194</li> </ul>	District/State District District District District District/State District District District	Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E Concert Band I Name: Indian Type of Organization Marching Band Chorus S&E Band S&E	High School Performing Organization Gibbs High School Marching Band Gibbs High School Gibbs High School Concert Band Ba SCHOOL Rocks Christian Schools Performing Organization Indian Rocks Christian (HS) Marching Bar Indian Rocks Christian Schools Indian Rocks Christian Schools Indian Rocks Christian Schools (HS)	# of Partic and Total: L TOTAL: # of Partic	cipants 65 33 49 147 147 147 56 43 7	Excellent Excellent Overall Assessmen Excellent
Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/17/2001 3/17/2001 <b>School 5</b> Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/10/2001 2/17/2001 3/9/2001 3/17/2001	ір 179 194 265 520123 10 179 235 194 288 265	District/State District District District District/State District/State District District District District District District	Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E Concert Band I Name: Indian Type of Organization Marching Band Chorus S&E Band S&E Chorus Concert Band	High School Performing Organization Gibbs High School Marching Band Gibbs High School Gibbs High School Concert Band Ba SCHOOL Rocks Christian Schools Performing Organization Indian Rocks Christian (HS) Marching Bar Indian Rocks Christian Schools Indian Rocks Christian Schools Indian Rocks Christian HS Concert Choir Indian Rocks Christian HS Concert Band	# of Partic and Total: L TOTAL: # of Partic nd	cipants 65 33 49 <b>147</b> <b>147</b> 56 43 7 42 49	Excellent Excellent Overall Assessmen Excellent Excellent Excellent
Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/17/2001 3/17/2001 <b>School 5</b> Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/10/2001 2/17/2001 3/9/2001 3/17/2001 4/5/2001	<ul> <li>ID</li> <li>179</li> <li>194</li> <li>265</li> </ul> <b>520123</b> <ul> <li>ID</li> <li>179</li> <li>235</li> <li>194</li> <li>288</li> <li>265</li> <li>289</li> </ul>	District/State District District District District District District District District District District District District District	Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E Concert Band I Name: Indian Type of Organization Marching Band Chorus S&E Band S&E Chorus Concert Band Chorus	High School Performing Organization Gibbs High School Marching Band Gibbs High School Gibbs High School Concert Band Ba SCHOOL Rocks Christian Schools Performing Organization Indian Rocks Christian (HS) Marching Bar Indian Rocks Christian Schools Indian Rocks Christian Schools Indian Rocks Christian HS Concert Choir Indian Rocks Christian HS Concert Band Indian Rocks Christian MS 6th Grade Cho	# of Partic and Total: L TOTAL: # of Partic nd	cipants 65 33 49 <b>147</b> <b>147</b> <b>147</b> 56 43 7 42 49 59	Excellent Excellent Overall Assessmen Excellent Excellent Excellent Superior
Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/17/2001 3/17/2001 <b>School 5</b> Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/10/2001 2/17/2001 3/9/2001 3/17/2001 4/5/2001	<ul> <li>ID</li> <li>179</li> <li>194</li> <li>265</li> </ul> 520123 520123 10 <ul> <li>179</li> <li>235</li> <li>194</li> <li>288</li> <li>265</li> <li>289</li> <li>289</li> </ul>	District/State District District District District District/State District District District District District District District District District District	Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E Concert Band I Name: Indian Type of Organization Marching Band Chorus S&E Band S&E Chorus Concert Band Chorus Concert Band Chorus Chorus Concert Band	High School Performing Organization Gibbs High School Marching Band Gibbs High School Gibbs High School Concert Band Ba SCHOOL Rocks Christian Schools Performing Organization Indian Rocks Christian (HS) Marching Bar Indian Rocks Christian Schools Indian Rocks Christian Schools Indian Rocks Christian HS Concert Choir Indian Rocks Christian HS Concert Band Indian Rocks Christian MS 6th Grade Cho Indian Rocks Christian MS 6th Grade Cho	# of Partic and Total: L TOTAL: # of Partic nd	cipants 65 33 49 <b>147</b> <b>147</b> <b>147</b> 56 43 7 42 49 59 41	Excellent Excellent Overall Assessmen Excellent Excellent Excellent
Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/17/2001 3/17/2001 <b>School 5</b> Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/10/2001 2/17/2001 3/9/2001 3/17/2001 4/5/2001	<ul> <li>ID</li> <li>179</li> <li>194</li> <li>265</li> </ul> <b>520123</b> <ul> <li>ID</li> <li>179</li> <li>235</li> <li>194</li> <li>288</li> <li>265</li> <li>289</li> </ul>	District/State District District District District District District District District District District District District District	Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E Concert Band I Name: Indian Type of Organization Marching Band Chorus S&E Band S&E Chorus Concert Band Chorus	High School Performing Organization Gibbs High School Marching Band Gibbs High School Gibbs High School Concert Band Ba SCHOOL Rocks Christian Schools Performing Organization Indian Rocks Christian (HS) Marching Bar Indian Rocks Christian Schools Indian Rocks Christian Schools Indian Rocks Christian HS Concert Choir Indian Rocks Christian HS Concert Band Indian Rocks Christian HS Concert Band Indian Rocks Christian MS 6th Grade Choir Indian Rocks Christian MS 1RMS Chorus Indian Rocks Christian Schools (HS)	# of Partic and Total: L TOTAL: # of Partic nd	cipants 65 33 49 <b>147</b> <b>147</b> 56 43 7 42 49 59 41 20	Excellent Excellent Overall Assessmen Excellent Excellent Excellent Superior
Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/17/2001 3/17/2001 School 5	<ul> <li>ID</li> <li>179</li> <li>194</li> <li>265</li> </ul> 520123 520123 10 <ul> <li>179</li> <li>235</li> <li>194</li> <li>288</li> <li>265</li> <li>289</li> <li>289</li> </ul>	District/State District District District District District/State District District District District District District District District District District	Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E Concert Band I Name: Indian Type of Organization Marching Band Chorus S&E Band S&E Chorus Concert Band Chorus Concert Band Chorus Chorus Concert Band	High School Performing Organization Gibbs High School Marching Band Gibbs High School Gibbs High School Concert Band Ba SCHOOL Rocks Christian Schools Performing Organization Indian Rocks Christian (HS) Marching Bar Indian Rocks Christian Schools Indian Rocks Christian Schools Indian Rocks Christian HS Concert Choir Indian Rocks Christian HS Concert Band Indian Rocks Christian MS (HS) Indian Rocks Christian MS 6th Grade Choir Indian Rocks Christian MS 1RMS Chorus Indian Rocks Christian Schools (HS)	# of Partic and Total: L TOTAL: # of Partic nd	cipants 65 33 49 <b>147</b> <b>147</b> <b>147</b> 56 43 7 42 49 59 41	Excellent Overall Assessment Excellent Excellent Excellent Superior

	24061	School	Name: John	Hopkins Middle School	Populatio	on:	1492
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partic	•	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	235	District	Chorus S&E	John Hopkins Middle School		49	
2/17/2001	194	District	Band S&E	John Hopkins Middle School		75	
3/24/2001	263	District	Concert Band	John Hopkins MS Concert Band		48	Superior
4/5/2001	289	District	Chorus	John Hopkins MS Advanced Chorus		88	Superior
4/5/2001	289	District	Chorus	John Hopkins MS Hope & Harmony Chor	us	26	Superior
				В	and Total:	123	
				Cho	orus Total:	163	
				SCHOO	L TOTAL:	286	
School 5	20531	School	Name: Josep	h L. Carwise Middle School	Populatio	on:	1498
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	- Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partic	ipants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001	194	District	Band S&E	Joseph L. Carwise Middle School		131	
2/17/2001	207	District	Jazz Band	Joseph L. Carwise MS Jazz Band		11	Superior
3/24/2001	263	District	Concert Band	Joseph L. Carwise MS Concert Band 1		27	Superior
3/24/2001	263	District	Concert Band	Joseph L. Carwise MS Concert Band 2		44	Excellent
3/24/2001	263	District	Concert Band	Joseph L. Carwise MS Concert Band 3		81	Superior
4/5/2001	289	District	Chorus	Joseph L. Carwise MS Mixed Chorus		53	Superior
4/5/2001	289	District	Chorus	Joseph L. Carwise MS Girls' Chorus		56	Superior
4/5/2001	289	District	Chorus	Joseph L. Carwise MS Beginning Concer	t Chorus	81	Superior
1/0/2001	200	Diothot	Chicras		and Total:	294	Caponor
					orus Total:	190	
					L TOTAL:	484	
				56100		-0-	
School 5	21831	School	Name: Kenne	edy Middle School	Populatio	on:	1083
Assessment Date		District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partic	•	
3/24/2001	263	District	Concert Band	Kennedy MS Concert Band		57	Excellent
4/5/2001	289	District	Chorus	Kennedy MS Raider Chorus		28	Good
					and Total:	57	
				Cha			
				Chi	orus Total:	28	
					orus Total: DL TOTAL:	28 85	
School 5	20049	School	Name: Keswi	SCHOC			
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	SCHOC ick Christian School Performing Organization		85	Overall Assessment
Assessment Date 2/10/2001	ıd 235	District/State	Type of Organization Chorus S&E	SCHOC ick Christian School Performing Organization Keswick Christian School	L TOTAL:	85	Overall Assessment
Assessment Date 2/10/2001 2/17/2001	<sup>ID</sup> 235 194	District/State District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E	SCHOO ick Christian School Performing Organization Keswick Christian School Keswick Christian School (MS)	L TOTAL:	85	Overall Assessment
Assessment Date 2/10/2001 2/17/2001 2/17/2001	<sup>ID</sup> 235 194 194	District/State District District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Band S&E	SCHOO ick Christian School Performing Organization Keswick Christian School Keswick Christian School (MS) Keswick Christian School (HS)	L TOTAL:	85 iipants 6 4 9	
Assessment Date 2/10/2001 2/17/2001	<sup>ID</sup> 235 194	District/State District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E	SCHOO ick Christian School Performing Organization Keswick Christian School Keswick Christian School (MS)	L TOTAL:	85 iipants 6 4	Overall Assessment
Assessment Date 2/10/2001 2/17/2001 2/17/2001	<sup>ID</sup> 235 194 194	District/State District District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Band S&E	SCHOO ick Christian School Performing Organization Keswick Christian School Keswick Christian School (MS) Keswick Christian School (HS)	L TOTAL:	85 iipants 6 4 9	Excellent
Assessment Date 2/10/2001 2/17/2001 2/17/2001 3/9/2001	<sup>ID</sup> 235 194 194 288	District/State District District District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Band S&E Chorus	SCHOO ick Christian School Performing Organization Keswick Christian School Keswick Christian School (MS) Keswick Christian School (HS) Keswick Christian HS Concert Choir	L TOTAL:	85 iipants 6 4 9 78	Excellent
Assessment Date 2/10/2001 2/17/2001 2/17/2001 3/9/2001 3/9/2001	ID 235 194 194 288 288	District/State District District District District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Band S&E Chorus Chorus Chorus	SCHOC ick Christian School Performing Organization Keswick Christian School Keswick Christian School (MS) Keswick Christian School (HS) Keswick Christian HS Concert Choir Keswick Christian HS Keswick Singers	L TOTAL:	85 iipants 6 4 9 78 24	Excellent Excellent
Assessment Date 2/10/2001 2/17/2001 2/17/2001 3/9/2001 3/9/2001 3/17/2001	ID 235 194 194 288 288 265	District/State District District District District District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Band S&E Chorus Chorus Concert Band	SCHOO ick Christian School Performing Organization Keswick Christian School Keswick Christian School (MS) Keswick Christian HS Concert Choir Keswick Christian HS Concert Choir Keswick Christian HS Keswick Singers Keswick Christian HS Concert Band	L TOTAL:	85 iipants 6 4 9 78 24 29	Excellent Excellent Superior
Assessment Date 2/10/2001 2/17/2001 2/17/2001 3/9/2001 3/9/2001 3/17/2001 3/24/2001	ID 235 194 194 288 288 265 263	District/State District District District District District District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Band S&E Chorus Chorus Concert Band Concert Band	SCHOO ick Christian School Performing Organization Keswick Christian School Keswick Christian School (MS) Keswick Christian HS Concert Choir Keswick Christian HS Concert Choir Keswick Christian HS Keswick Singers Keswick Christian HS Concert Band Keswick Christian MS Concert Band	L TOTAL:	85 iipants 6 4 9 78 24 29 35	Excellent Excellent Superior Superior
Assessment Date 2/10/2001 2/17/2001 3/9/2001 3/9/2001 3/17/2001 3/24/2001 4/5/2001	ID 235 194 288 288 265 263 289	District/State District District District District District District District District	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Band S&E Chorus Chorus Concert Band Concert Band Chorus	SCHOC ick Christian School Performing Organization Keswick Christian School Keswick Christian School (MS) Keswick Christian HS Concert Choir Keswick Christian HS Concert Choir Keswick Christian HS Concert Band Keswick Christian MS Concert Band Keswick Christian MS Concert Chorus	L TOTAL:	85 bipants 6 4 9 78 24 29 35 38	Excellent Excellent Superior Superior
Assessment Date 2/10/2001 2/17/2001 3/9/2001 3/9/2001 3/17/2001 3/24/2001 4/5/2001 4/11/2001	ID 235 194 288 288 265 263 289 335	District/State District District District District District District District District State	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Band S&E Chorus Chorus Concert Band Concert Band Chorus Band S&E	SCHOC ick Christian School Performing Organization Keswick Christian School Keswick Christian School (MS) Keswick Christian HS Concert Choir Keswick Christian HS Keswick Singers Keswick Christian HS Concert Band Keswick Christian MS Concert Band Keswick Christian MS Concert Chorus Keswick Christian School (HS)	L TOTAL:	85 iipants 6 4 9 78 24 29 35 38 10	Excellent Excellent Superior Superior
Assessment Date 2/10/2001 2/17/2001 3/9/2001 3/9/2001 3/17/2001 3/24/2001 4/5/2001 4/11/2001 5/5/2001	ID 235 194 288 288 265 263 289 335 353	District/State District District District District District District District District State State	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Chorus Chorus Concert Band Concert Band Chorus Band S&E Chorus S&E	SCHOO ick Christian School Performing Organization Keswick Christian School Keswick Christian School (MS) Keswick Christian School (HS) Keswick Christian HS Concert Choir Keswick Christian HS Concert Band Keswick Christian MS Concert Band Keswick Christian MS Concert Chorus Keswick Christian School (HS) Keswick Christian School (HS) Keswick Christian School (HS) Keswick Christian School (HS)	L TOTAL:	85 iipants 6 4 9 78 24 29 35 38 10 1	Excellent Excellent Superior Superior Excellent
Assessment Date 2/10/2001 2/17/2001 3/9/2001 3/9/2001 3/17/2001 3/24/2001 4/5/2001 4/11/2001 5/5/2001	ID 235 194 288 288 265 263 289 335 353	District/State District District District District District District District District State State	Type of Organization Chorus S&E Band S&E Chorus Chorus Concert Band Concert Band Chorus Band S&E Chorus S&E	SCHOO Tick Christian School Performing Organization Keswick Christian School (MS) Keswick Christian School (MS) Keswick Christian HS Concert Choir Keswick Christian HS Concert Band Keswick Christian MS Concert Band Keswick Christian MS Concert Band Keswick Christian MS Concert Chorus Keswick Christian School (HS) Keswick Christian School (HS) Keswick Christian HS Concert Band	PL TOTAL: # of Partic	85 iipants 6 4 9 78 24 29 35 38 10 1 28	Excellent Excellent Superior Excellent Good

School 5	22031	Schoo	I Name: Lakewo	ood High School	Population	: 1649
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participan	ts Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	179	District	Marching Band	Lakewood HS Marching Band	4	1 Good
2/24/2001	277	District	Orchestra	Lakewood HS Chamber Orchestra	2	6 Superior
					Band Total: 4	1
				Orc	hestra Total: 2	6
				SCH	IOOL TOTAL: 6	7

School 522081	School	Name: Largo H	ligh School	Population:	1894
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000 179	District	Marching Band	Largo High School Marching Ban	d 62	Superior
2/10/2001 235	District	Chorus S&E	Largo High School	10	
2/17/2001 194	District	Band S&E	Largo High School	39	
2/17/2001 207	District	Jazz Band	Largo HS Jazz Band	21	Excellent
3/17/2001 265	District	Concert Band	Largo HS Concert Band 1	30	Excellent
3/17/2001 265	District	Concert Band	Largo HS Concert Band 2	43	Good
3/20/2001 293	District	Chorus	Largo HS Concert Chorus	67	Superior
3/20/2001 293	District	Chorus	Largo HS Chamber Chorus	20	Superior
5/12/2001 356	State	Chorus	Largo HS Concert Choir	80	Excellent
5/12/2001 356	State	Chorus	Largo HS Chamber Choir	24	Excellent
5/12/2001 354	State	Chorus S&E	Largo High School	9	
			0	Band Total: 195	
				Chorus Total: 210	
				SCHOOL TOTAL: 405	

School 520141	School Na	me: Largo M	iddle School	Population:	1334
Assessment Date ID	District/State Typ	be of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001 235	District Ch	norus S&E	Largo Middle School	2	
2/17/2001 194	District Ba	and S&E	Largo Middle School	181	
3/24/2001 263	District Co	oncert Band	Largo MS Concert Band 1	52	Superior
3/24/2001 263	District Co	oncert Band	Largo MS Concert Band 2	54	Excellent
4/5/2001 289	District Ch	norus	Largo MS Assessment DateChoir	94	Excellent
4/5/2001 289	District Ch	norus	Largo MS Treble Chorus	85	Excellent
			-	Band Total: 287	
				Chorus Total: 181	
			S	SCHOOL TOTAL: 468	

School 522321	School Name	: Meadow	/lawn Middle School	Population:	1155
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of	Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
4/5/2001 289	District Chor	S	Meadowlawn MS Singing Lancerettes	21	Excellent
4/5/2001 289	District Chor	S	Meadowlawn MS Singing Lancers	26	Excellent
			Choru	us Total: 47	
			SCHOOL	TOTAL: 47	

School 5	22641	School N	ame: N	lortheast	t High School (Pinellas)	P	opulation:	1958
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organiza	ation	Performing Organization		# of Participants	Overall Assessmer
11/4/2000	179	District	Marching Ba	land	Northeast High School (Pinellas)	Marching Band	63	Superior
2/17/2001	194	District	Band S&E		Northeast High School (Pinellas)		4	
3/17/2001	265	District	Concert Bar	nd	Northeast HS (Pinellas) Concert B	and	42	Fair
						Band To	tal: 109	
					S	SCHOOL TOT	AL: 109	
School 5	20057	School N	ame: N	lorthside	Christian School			
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organiza		Performing Organization		# of Participants	Overall Assessmen
11/4/2000	179	District	Marching Ba	land	Northside Christian Marching Ban	d	51	Superior
2/10/2001	235	District	Chorus S&E	E	Northside Christian School		32	
2/17/2001	194	District	Band S&E		Northside Christian School (MS)		44	
2/17/2001	194	District	Band S&E		Northside Christian School (HS)		44	
2/17/2001	207	District .	Jazz Band		Northside Christian HS Jazz Band		15	Excellent
3/9/2001	288	District	Chorus		Northside Christian HS Chorale		29	Excellent
3/17/2001	265	District	Concert Bar	ind	Northside Christian HS Concert Ba	and	32	Excellent
3/24/2001	263	District	Concert Bar	ind	Northside Christian MS Concert B	and	44	Excellent
4/5/2001	289	District	Chorus		Northside Christian MS Cambridge	e Singers	23	Excellent
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	E	Northside Christian School (HS)		30	
						Band To	tal: 230	
						Chorus To	tal: 114	
					S	SCHOOL TOT	AL: 344	
School 5	22861	School N	ame: O	ak Grov	e Middle School	P	opulation:	1256
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organiza	ation	Performing Organization		<ul> <li># of Participants</li> </ul>	
2/10/2001	235	District	Chorus S&E	E (	Oak Grove Middle School		21	
2/17/2001	194	District	Band S&E	(	Oak Grove Middle School		81	
2/17/2001	207	District	Jazz Band	(	Oak Grove MS Jazz Band		19	Superior
3/24/2001	263	District	Concert Bar	ind	Oak Grove MS Concert Band 1		53	Superior
3/24/2001	263	District	Concert Bar	ind	Oak Grove MS Concert Band 2		44	Superior
4/5/2001	289		Chorus		Oak Grove MS Knight Sounds Ch	orus	33	Superior
4/5/2001	289		Chorus		Oak Grove MS Boys' Concert Cho		21	Superior
4/5/2001	289		Chorus		Oak Grove MS Beginning Concert		69	Superior
4/5/2001	289		Chorus		Oak Grove MS Advanced Chorus		42	Superior
						Band To		
						Chorus To		
					S	SCHOOL TOT		
School 5	23031	School N	ame: O	)sceola <del> </del>	ligh School (Pinellas)	P	opulation:	1337
Assessment Date	ID		Type of Organiza		Performing Organization		# of Participants	
11/4/2000	179		Marching Ba		Osceola HS (Pinellas) Marching B	and	43	Excellent
2/10/2001	235		Chorus S&E		Osceola High School (Pinellas)		4	
2/17/2001	194		Band S&E		Osceola High School (Pinellas)		19	
3/9/2001	288		Chorus		Osceola HS (Pinellas) Women's C	horus	30	Good
3/17/2001	265		Concert Bar		Osceola HS (Pinellas) Concert Ba		29	Fair
4/11/2001	335		Band S&E		Osceola High School (Pinellas)		4	
						Band To		
						Chorus To		
						0110100 10		

Chorus Total: SCHOOL TOTAL:

129

School 5	23041	Schoo	I Name: Os	ceola Middle School (Pinellas)	Popula	tion:	1107
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organizati	on Performing Organization	# of Pa	rticipants	Overall Assessmer
2/10/2001	235	District	Chorus S&E	Osceola Middle School (Pinellas)		1	
2/17/2001	194	District	Band S&E	Osceola Middle School (Pinellas)		43	
3/24/2001	263	District	Concert Ban	d Osceola MS (Pinellas) Concert Band		44	Excellent
4/5/2001	289	District	Chorus	Osceola MS (Pinellas) Girls' Ensemble Ch	orus	26	Excellent
4/5/2001	289	District	Chorus	Osceola MS (Pinellas) Advanced Chorus		39	Excellent
				· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	nd Total:	87	
				Chor	us Total:	66	
				SCHOOL	TOTAL:	153	
School 5	23191	Schoo	I Name: Pa	Im Harbor Middle School	Popula	tion:	1373
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organizati	on Performing Organization	# of Pa	rticipants	Overall Assessmen
2/17/2001	194	District	Band S&E	Palm Harbor Middle School		12	
3/24/2001	263	District	Concert Ban	d Palm Harbor MS Concert Band 1		44	Superior
3/24/2001	263	District	Concert Ban			35	Excellent
4/5/2001	289	District	Chorus	Palm Harbor MS 7th/8th Grade Chorus		58	Superior
					nd Total:	91	
					us Total:	58	
				SCHOOL		149	
School 5	24681	Schoo	l Name: Pa	Im Harbor University High School	Popula	tion:	2285
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organizati	on Performing Organization	# of Pa	rticipants	Overall Assessmen
11/4/2000	179	District	Marching Ba	nd Palm Harbor University HS Marching Band	l	48	Excellent
2/17/2001	194	District	Band S&E	Palm Harbor University High School		31	
2/17/2001	207	District	Jazz Band	Palm Harbor University HS Jazz Band		16	Excellent
3/9/2001	288	District	Chorus	Palm Harbor University HS Women's Choi	r	11	CO
3/17/2001	265	District	Concert Ban	d Palm Harbor University HS Concert Band		40	Fair
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Palm Harbor University High School		11	
				Ba	nd Total:	146	
				Chor	us Total:	11	
				SCHOOL		157	
School 5	21531	Schoo	I Name: PC	CA at Gibbs High School	Popula	tion:	2002
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organizati	on Performing Organization	# of Pa	rticipants	Overall Assessmen
2/10/2001	235	District	Chorus S&E	PCCA @ Gibbs High School		69	
2/17/2001	194	District	Band S&E	PCCA @ Gibbs High School		115	
2/17/2001	207	District	Jazz Band	PCCA @ Gibbs HS Jazz Band		17	
3/9/2001	288	District	Chorus	PCCA @ Gibbs HS Chorale		67	Superior
3/17/2001	265	District	Concert Ban			45	Superior
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	PCCA @ Gibbs HS Chorale		62	Good
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	PCCA @ Gibbs High School		18	2004
0012001	000	olulo	Chorus Ode		nd Total:	177	
					us Total:	216	
				SCHOOL	IUIAL:	393	

School	523421	School	Name:	Pinellas	Park High School	Ρορι	ulation:	2202
Assessment Dat		District/State	Type of Orga		Performing Organization	# 0	of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	179	District	Marching	g Band	Pinellas Park HS Marching Band		62	Good
2/10/2001	235	District	Chorus S	S&E	Pinellas Park High School		6	
2/17/2001	194	District	Band S&	E	Pinellas Park High School		16	
3/9/2001	288	District	Chorus		Pinellas Park HS Mixed Chorus		65	Superior
3/17/2001	265	District	Concert	Band	Pinellas Park HS Concert Band		28	Good
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus		Pinellas Park HS Concert Choir		48	Good
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S	S&E	Pinellas Park High School		1	
					0	Band Total:	106	
						Chorus Total:	120	
					:	SCHOOL TOTAL:	226	
School	523411	School	Name:	Pinellas	Park Middle School	Popu	ulation:	1402
Assessment Dat	te ID	District/State	Type of Orga	anization	Performing Organization	•		Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	235	District	Chorus S		Pinellas Park Middle School		1 anii anii anii anii anii anii anii ani	
2/17/2001	194	District	Band S&		Pinellas Park Middle School		88	
3/24/2001	263	District	Concert		Pinellas Park MS Concert Band		55	Superior
4/5/2001	289	District	Chorus	Dana	Pinellas Park MS Girls' Concert C	horus	55	Superior
4/5/2001	289	District	Chorus		Pinellas Park MS Boys' Choir	liordo	16	CO
4/5/2001	289	District	Chorus		Pinellas Park MS Show Choir		10	
4/3/2001	209	DISTLICT	Chorus		FILIEIIAS FAIK INS SHOW CHOIL	Band Total:	143	Superior
						Chorus Total:	89	
						SCHOOL TOTAL:	232	
School	523741	School	Name:	Safety H	arbor Middle School	Рори	ulation:	1392
Assessment Dat	te ID	District/State	Type of Orga	anization	Performing Organization	# 0	of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001	194	District	Band S&	E	Safety Harbor Middle School		3	
						Band Total:	3	
					:	SCHOOL TOTAL:	3	
School	520058	School	Name:	Saint Pe	tersburg Catholic High Sch	ool		
Assessment Dat		District/State	Type of Orga		Performing Organization		of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001	194	District	Band S&	E	Saint Petersburg Catholic High So	chool	1	
3/17/2001	265	District	Concert	Band	Saint Petersburg Catholic HS Cor	ncert Band	20	Good
						Band Total:	21	
					:	SCHOOL TOTAL:	21	
School	523921	School	Name:	Seminol	e High School (Pinellas)	Рори	ulation:	2087
Assessment Dat	te ID	District/State	Type of Orga	anization	Performing Organization	- # (	of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	179	District	Marching	Band	Seminole High School (Pinellas)	Marching Band	109	Superior
2/10/2001	235	District	Chorus S		Seminole High School (Pinellas)	J	20	
2/17/2001	194	District	Band S&		Seminole High School (Pinellas)		148	
	288	District	Chorus	_	Seminole HS (Pinellas) Concert C	Chorus	50	Excellent
							50	LAGONOIN
3/9/2001								Superior
	288 265	District District	Chorus Concert	Band	Seminole HS (Pinellas) Women's Seminole HS (Pinellas) Concert E	Chorus	37 54	Superior Superior

3/17/2001	265	District	Concert Band	Seminole HS (Pinellas) Concert Band 2	53	Excellent
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Seminole HS (Pinellas) Women's Chorus	37	Good
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Seminole High School (Pinellas)	47	
				Band Total:	364	
				Chorus Total:	191	
				SCHOOL TOTAL:	555	

School	523931	Schoo	I Name: Semine	ole Middle School (Pinellas) F	Population:	1233
Assessment Da	te ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	235	District	Chorus S&E	Seminole Middle School (Pinellas)	17	
2/17/2001	194	District	Band S&E	Seminole Middle School (Pinellas)	145	
2/17/2001	207	District	Jazz Band	Seminole MS (Pinellas) Jazz Band	23	Excellent
3/24/2001	263	District	Concert Band	Seminole MS (Pinellas) Concert Band 1	41	Superior
3/24/2001	263	District	Concert Band	Seminole MS (Pinellas) Concert Band 2	44	Superior
3/24/2001	263	District	Concert Band	Seminole MS (Pinellas) Concert Band 3	40	Superior
4/5/2001	289	District	Chorus	Seminole MS (Pinellas) Mixed Chorus	83	Excellent
4/5/2001	289	District	Chorus	Seminole MS (Pinellas) Beginning Chorus	87	Superior
				Band To	otal: 293	
				Chorus To	otal: 187	
				SCHOOL TOT	AL: 480	
School	520007	Schoo	Name: Shored	crest Preparatory School		

				· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001	194	District	Band S&E	Shorecrest Preparatory School	15	
3/3/2001	257	District	Concert Band	Shorecrest Preparatory School Concert Band	18	Excellent
				Band Tota	l: 33	
				SCHOOL TOTAI	.: 33	

School 520003	School Name:	Skycres	t Christian School		
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of C	Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001 194	District Band	S&E	Skycrest Christian School	69	
3/24/2001 263	District Conce	ert Band	Skycrest Christian MS Concert Band	29	Good
			-	Band Total: 98	
			SCH	OOL TOTAL: 98	

School 524231	School Name	Southsi	de Fundamental Middle School	Population:	647
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of 0	Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001 194	District Band	S&E	Southside Fundamental Middle School	60	
3/24/2001 263	District Conce	rt Band	Southside Fundamental MS Concert Band 1	46	Superior
3/24/2001 263	District Conce	rt Band	Southside Fundamental MS Concert Band 2	51	Excellent
			Band	Fotal: 157	
			SCHOOL TO	0TAL: 157	

School 5237	781 Scho	ol Name: St. Pete	ersburg Senior High School	Population:	2189
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000 17	79 District	Marching Band	St. Petersburg SHS Marching Band	59	Superior
2/17/2001 19	94 District	Band S&E	St. Petersburg Senior High School	67	
3/17/2001 26	65 District	Concert Band	St. Petersburg SHS Concert Band	57	Good
4/11/2001 33	35 State	Band S&E	St. Petersburg Senior High School	12	
				Band Total: 195	
			SCHO	OOL TOTAL: 195	

School 52	24521	School	Name: Tarpon	Springs High School	Populat	ion:	1665
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Part	icipants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	179	District	Marching Band	Tarpon Springs HS Marching Ba	nd	97	Superior
2/10/2001	235	District	Chorus S&E	Tarpon Springs High School		13	
2/17/2001	194	District	Band S&E	Tarpon Springs High School		68	
2/17/2001	207	District	Jazz Band	Tarpon Springs HS Jazz Band		20	Superior
3/9/2001	288	District	Chorus	Tarpon Springs HS Concert Cho	ir	100	Superior
3/9/2001	288	District	Chorus	Tarpon Springs HS Chamber Ch	oir	49	Superior
3/9/2001	288	District	Chorus	Tarpon Springs HS Women's Ch	oir	72	Superior
3/17/2001	265	District	Concert Band	Tarpon Springs HS Concert Ban	d	60	Superior
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Tarpon Springs HS Chamber Ch	oir	51	Excellent
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Tarpon Springs HS Women's Ch	oir	74	Excellent
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Tarpon Springs HS Concert Cho	ir	103	Excellent
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Tarpon Springs High School		48	
					Band Total:	245	
					Chorus Total:	510	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	755	

School 524	581	School I	Name: Ta	on Springs Middle School Popu	lation:	1568
Assessment Date ID	D	District/State	Type of Organizat	Performing Organization # of	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001 19	94	District	Band S&E	Tarpon Springs Middle School	116	
2/17/2001 20	207	District	Jazz Band	Tarpon Springs MS Jazz Band	25	Excellent
3/24/2001 26	263	District	Concert Ban	Tarpon Springs MS Concert Band 1	39	Excellent
3/24/2001 26	263	District	Concert Ban	Tarpon Springs MS Concert Band 2	40	Excellent
4/5/2001 28	89	District	Chorus	Tarpon Springs MS Beginning Concert Chorus	75	Excellent
4/5/2001 28	89	District	Chorus	Tarpon Springs MS Intermediate Concert Chorus	47	Excellent
4/6/2001 31	18	District	Orchestra	Tarpon Springs MS Orchestra	31	Superior
				Band Total:	220	·
				Chorus Total:	122	
				Orchestra Total:	31	
				SCHOOL TOTAL:	373	

School 524611	School Name:	Tyrone Middle School	Population:	1186
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of Orga	nization Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001 235	District Chorus S	&E Tyrone Middle School	26	
2/17/2001 194	District Band S&	E Tyrone Middle School	67	
2/17/2001 207	District Jazz Ban	d Tyrone MS Jazz Band	16	Excellent
3/24/2001 263	District Concert E	Band Tyrone MS Concert Band	51	Superior
4/5/2001 289	District Chorus	Tyrone MS Mixed Concert Chorus	147	Excellent
			Band Total: 134	
			Chorus Total: 173	
		SCH	HOOL TOTAL: 307	

School 520036	School Name	: Wellington Schools of Pine	llas County, Inc.		
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of	Organization Performing Organization	# of Pa	rticipants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001 194	District Band	S&E Wellington Schools Of	Pinellas County, Inc.	12	
			Band Total:	12	
			SCHOOL TOTAL:	12	
PINELLAS COUNTY	TOTALS		Band Total:	5833	
			Chorus Total:	4012	
			Orchestra Total:	57	
			COUNTY TOTAL:	9902	

#### POLK

School	530811	Schoo	I Name: Aubur	ndale Senior High School	Populat	ion:	1763
Assessment Dat	te ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Part	icipants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	182	District	Marching Band	Auburndale SHS Marching Band		125	Superior
2/10/2001	197	District	Band S&E	Auburndale Senior High School		62	
2/24/2001	243	District	Chorus S&E	Auburndale Senior High School		7	
2/24/2001	249	District	Orchestra	AuburndaleS HS Orchestra		16	Excellent
2/24/2001	346	District	Orchestra S&E	Auburndale Senior High School		3	
3/3/2001	267	District	Concert Band	Auburndale SHS Concert Band 1		35	Excellent
3/3/2001	267	District	Concert Band	Auburndale SHS Concert Band 2		49	Good
3/22/2001	295	District	Chorus	Auburndale SHS Mixed Concert Choru	IS	12	CO
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Auburndale Senior High School		8	
					Band Total:	279	
				C	horus Total:	19	
				Orc	hestra Total:	19	
				SCH	OOL TOTAL:	317	
School	530931	Schoo	I Name: Bartow	v Middle School	Populat	ion:	930
Assessment Dat	te ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Part	icipants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	197	District	Band S&E	Bartow Middle School		21	
2/24/2001	243	District	Chorus S&E	Bartow Middle School		10	
3/3/2001	268	District	Concert Band	Bartow MS Concert Band		32	Superior
3/21/2001	294	District	Chorus	Bartow MS Advanced Concert Chorus		11	CO
3/21/2001	294	District	Chorus	Bartow MS Beginning Concert Chorus		14	CO
					Band Total:	53	
				C	horus Total:	35	
				SCH	OOL TOTAL:	88	
School	530901	Schoo	I Name: Bartow	v Senior High School	Populat	ion:	1194
Assessment Dat	te ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Part	icipants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	182	District	Marching Band	Bartow SHS Marching Band		103	Superior
2/10/2001	197	District	Band S&E	Bartow Senior High School		33	
2/24/2001	243	District	Chorus S&E	Bartow Senior High School		25	
3/3/2001	267	District	Concert Band	Bartow SHS Concert Band		52	Superior
3/22/2001	295	District	Chorus	Bartow SHS Golden Voices		40	Excellent
3/22/2001	295	District	Chorus	Bartow SHS Women's Concert Chorus	5	35	Excellent
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Bartow Senior High School		2	
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Bartow Senior High School		19	
F/0/0004	000	<u>0</u> , ,				50	<b>– – –</b> <i>– – – – – – – – – –</i>

Bartow SHS Concert Band

Concert Band

52

242

119

361

**Band Total:** 

**Chorus Total:** 

SCHOOL TOTAL:

Excellent

5/8/2001

330

State

School 53	1501	School	Name: Crysta	al Lake Middle School	Popul	ation:	784
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of F	Participants	Overall Assessmen
2/10/2001	197	District	Band S&E	Crystal Lake Middle School		30	
2/24/2001	249	District	Orchestra	Crystal Lake MS Orchestra		14	Superior
2/24/2001	346	District	Orchestra S&E	Crystal Lake Middle School		5	
3/3/2001	268	District	Concert Band	Crystal Lake MS Concert Band		35	Excellent
				-	Band Total:	65	
					Orchestra Total:	19	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	84	
School 53	0491	School	Name: Denis	on Middle School	Popul	ation:	967
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	- # of I	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	197	District	Band S&E	Denison Middle School		61	
2/24/2001	243	District	Chorus S&E	Denison Middle School		25	
2/24/2001	249	District	Orchestra	Denison MS Orchestra		37	Excellent
2/24/2001	346	District	Orchestra S&E	Denison Middle School		39	
3/3/2001	268	District	Concert Band	Denison MS Concert Band 1		59	Superior
	268	District	Concert Band	Denison MS Concert Band 2		50	Superior
	294	District	Chorus	Denison MS Concert Chorus		47	Excellent
					Band Total:	170	
					Chorus Total:	72	
					Orchestra Total:	76	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	318	
School 53	1961	School	Name: Disco	very Academy of Lake Alfred	e Popul	ation:	826
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	•	Participants	Overall Assessment
	197	District	Band S&E	Lake Alfred Middle School	# 011	1	overail Assessment
	249	District	Orchestra	Lake Alfred MS Orchestra		15	Excellent
	346	District	Orchestra S&E	Lake Alfred Middle School		10	Exocherit
	268	District	Concert Band	Lake Alfred MS Concert Band		38	CO
0/0/2001	200	District	Concert Dana	Eale Aired Mo Concert Band	Band Total:	<b>39</b>	00
					Orchestra Total:	25	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	64	
	1981	School	Name: Dunde	ee Ridge Middle School	Popul	ation:	931
School 53		District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	•	Participants	Overall Assessment
	חו		Type of organization		# 01 1	-anticipants 39	
Assessment Date	ID 197		Band S&F	Dundee Ridde Middle School			
Assessment Date 2/10/2001	197	District	Band S&E Chorus S&E	Dundee Ridge Middle School			
Assessment Date 2/10/2001 2/24/2001	197 243	District District	Chorus S&E	Dundee Ridge Middle School	Ч	6	Superior
Assessment Date 2/10/2001 2/24/2001 3/3/2001	197 243 268	District District District	Chorus S&E Concert Band	Dundee Ridge Middle School Dundee Ridge MS Concert Ban		6 44	Superior
Assessment Date 2/10/2001 2/24/2001 3/3/2001	197 243	District District	Chorus S&E	Dundee Ridge Middle School	rus	6 44 51	Superior Excellent
Assessment Date 2/10/2001 2/24/2001 3/3/2001	197 243 268	District District District	Chorus S&E Concert Band	Dundee Ridge Middle School Dundee Ridge MS Concert Ban	rus Band Total:	6 44 51 <b>83</b>	•
Assessment Date 2/10/2001 2/24/2001 3/3/2001	197 243 268	District District District	Chorus S&E Concert Band	Dundee Ridge Middle School Dundee Ridge MS Concert Ban	rus	6 44 51	•

School 5	31801	Schoo	Name:	Frostpr	roof Middle/High School	Population:	1058
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org	ganization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	182	District	Marchin	g Band	Frostproof Middle/High School Marching Band	46	Superior
2/10/2001	197	District	Band S&	ξΕ	Frostproof Middle/High School	116	
2/24/2001	243	District	Chorus	S&E	Frostproof Middle/High School	41	
3/3/2001	267	District	Concert	Band	Frostproof Middle/High School HS Concert Ban	d 32	Excellent
3/3/2001	268	District	Concert	Band	Frostproof Middle/High School MS Concert Ban	d 34	Excellent
3/20/2001	293	District	Chorus		Frostproof Middle/High School MS Chorus	26	Excellent
3/22/2001	295	District	Chorus		Frostproof Middle/High School HS Mixed Choru	s 26	Excellent
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&	&Ε	Frostproof Middle/High School	5	
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus	S&E	Frostproof Middle/High School	4	
					Band To	otal: 233	
					Chorus To	otal: 97	
					SCHOOL TOT	AL: 330	

School 5	30791	School	Name: Ft. Mead	de Jr/Sr High School	Population	: 713
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participa	ts Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	182	District	Marching Band	Ft. Meade SHS Marching Band	ł	6 Excellent
2/10/2001	197	District	Band S&E	Ft. Meade Senior High School	Ę	54
2/24/2001	243	District	Chorus S&E	Ft. Meade Junior High School		4
3/3/2001	268	District	Concert Band	Ft. Meade MS Concert Band		2 Good
3/3/2001	267	District	Concert Band	Ft. Meade HS Concert Band	2	1 Good
3/21/2001	294	District	Chorus	Ft. Meade JHS Concert Chorus	;	8 Superior
3/22/2001	295	District	Chorus	Ft. Meade HS Concert Chorus	4	8 Excellent
					Band Total: 19	3
					Chorus Total: 12	0
					SCHOOL TOTAL: 37	3

School 5	31931	School	Name: George	W. Jenkins Senior High School	Population:	1837
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	182	District	Marching Band	George W. Jenkins SHS Marching Band	113	Superior
2/10/2001	197	District	Band S&E	George W. Jenkins Senior High School	80	
2/24/2001	243	District	Chorus S&E	George W. Jenkins Senior High School	23	
2/24/2001	249	District	Orchestra	George W. Jenkins SHS Orchestra	23	Excellent
2/24/2001	346	District	Orchestra S&E	George W. Jenkins Senior High School	2	
3/3/2001	267	District	Concert Band	George W. Jenkins SHS Concert Band 1	44	Superior
3/3/2001	267	District	Concert Band	George W. Jenkins SHS Concert Band 2	53	Excellent
3/22/2001	295	District	Chorus	George W. Jenkins SHS Mixed Concert Chorus	27	Excellent
3/22/2001	295	District	Chorus	George W. Jenkins SHS Women's Chorus	64	Superior
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	George W. Jenkins Senior High School	3	
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	George W. Jenkins Senior High School	13	
5/8/2001	330	State	Concert Band	George W. Jenkins SHS Concert Band	44	Excellent
				Band To	otal: 337	
				Chorus To	otal: 127	
				Orchestra To	otal: 25	
				SCHOOL TOT	TAL: 489	

Cabaal E	24704	Cabaa	Neme: Heiner	City Conjer Lligh Cohool	Denulei	lon.	1005
School 5				S City Senior High School	Populat		
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Par		Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	182	District	Marching Band	Haines City SHS Marching Band		88	Excellent
2/10/2001	197	District	Band S&E	Haines City Senior High School		52	
2/24/2001	243	District	Chorus S&E	Haines City Senior High School		32	
3/3/2001	267	District	Concert Band	Haines City SHS Concert Band 1		42	Fair
3/3/2001	267	District	Concert Band	Haines City SHS Concert Band 2		35	CO
3/22/2001	295	District	Chorus	Haines City SHS Mixed Concert Choru	IS	39	Superior
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Haines City SHS Honor Choir		39	Good
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Haines City Senior High School		7	
				, 3	Band Total:	217	
				C	horus Total:	117	
					OOL TOTAL:	334	
School 5	30821	Schoo	I Name: Jere L	. Stambaugh, Sr. Middle School	Populat	ion:	1039
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Par	ticipants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	197	District	Band S&E	Jere L. Stambaugh, Sr. Middle School		32	
2/24/2001	243	District	Chorus S&E	Jere L. Stambaugh, Sr. Middle School		44	
2/24/2001	249	District	Orchestra	Stambaugh MS Orchestra		15	Good
2/24/2001	346	District	Orchestra S&E	Jere L. Stambaugh, Sr. Middle School		6	
3/3/2001	268	District	Concert Band	Stambaugh MS Concert Band		46	Excellent
3/21/2001	294	District	Chorus	Stambaugh MS Mixed Concert Chorus	1	82	Excellent
0/21/2001	207	District	010103	Stambaugh wo wixed Concert Chords		02	LAGGIGIN

Mixed Concert Chorus		82	Excellent
Treble Chorus		20	Superior
Ba	nd Total:	78	
Chor	us Total:	146	
Orchest	tra Total:	21	
SCHOOL	. TOTAL:	245	

School 530	711	School N	Name: Jev	ett Academy F	opulation:	520
Assessment Date ID	D	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001 19	97	District	Band S&E	Jewett Academy	68	
2/24/2001 24	43	District	Chorus S&E	Jewett Academy	56	
2/24/2001 24	49	District	Orchestra	Jewett Academy (MS) Orchestra	15	Excellent
2/24/2001 34	46	District	Orchestra S8	Jewett Academy	10	
3/3/2001 20	68	District	Concert Band	Jewett Academy (MS) Concert Band	69	Superior
3/21/2001 29	94	District	Chorus	Jewett Academy (MS) Treble Chorus	24	Superior
3/21/2001 29	94	District	Chorus	Jewett Academy (MS) Mixed Concert Chorus	61	Superior
				Band To	tal: 137	·
				Chorus To	tal: 141	
				Orchestra To	tal: 25	
				SCHOOL TOT	AL: 303	

Stambaugh MS

School 531191	School Name: Kathle	een Middle School	Population:	799
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001 197	District Band S&E	Kathleen Middle School	45	
2/24/2001 243	District Chorus S&E	Kathleen Middle School	22	
3/3/2001 268	District Concert Band	Kathleen MS Concert Band	38	Good
3/21/2001 294	District Chorus	Kathleen MS Concert Chorus	32	Excellent
			Band Total: 83	
			Chorus Total: 54	
		SCH	HOOL TOTAL: 137	

3/21/2001

294

District

Chorus

School	531181	Schoo	I Name:	Kathleen	Senior High School		Population:	1474
Assessment Dat	e ID	District/State	Type of Orga	inization	Performing Organization		# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	182	District	Marching	Band	Kathleen Senior High School Ma	rching Band	55	Superior
2/10/2001	197	District	Band S&	E	Kathleen Senior High School		42	
2/24/2001	243	District	Chorus S	S&E	Kathleen Senior High School		19	
3/3/2001	267	District	Concert I	Band	Kathleen SHS Concert Band		45	Excellent
3/20/2001	293	District	Chorus		Kathleen SHS Concert Chorus		56	Excellent
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&	E	Kathleen Senior High School		2	
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S	S&E	Kathleen Senior High School		12	
					_	Band <sup>•</sup>	Total: 144	
						Chorus <sup>·</sup>	Total: 87	
						SCHOOL TO	OTAL: 231	
School	531761	Schoo	I Name:	Lake Gib	son Middle School		Population:	1104
Assessment Dat	e ID	District/State	Type of Orga	inization	Performing Organization		# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	197	District	Band S&	E	Lake Gibson Middle School		102	
2/24/2001	249	District	Orchestra	а	Lake Gibson Middle School		18	Superior
2/24/2001	346	District	Orchestra	a S&E	Lake Gibson Middle School		2	
3/3/2001	268	District	Concert I	Band	Lake Gibson MS Concert Band 1		70	Superior
3/3/2001	268	District	Concert I	Band	Lake Gibson MS Concert Band 2		52	Excellent
3/20/2001	293	District	Chorus		Lake Gibson MS Treble Chorus		45	Superior
3/20/2001	293	District	Chorus		Lake Gibson MS Mixed Concert	Chorus	45	Superior
						Band <sup>•</sup>	Total: 224	
						Chorus <sup>·</sup>	Total: 90	
						Orchestra	Total: 20	
						SCHOOL TO	OTAL: 334	
School	531762	Schoo	I Name:	Lake Gib	son Senior High School		Population:	1636
Assessment Dat	e ID	District/State	Type of Orga		Performing Organization		<ul> <li># of Participants</li> </ul>	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	182	District	Marching	Band	Lake Gibson SHS Marching Band	b	119	Superior
			-		•			

ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
182	District	Marching Band	Lake Gibson SHS Marching Band	119	Superior
197	District	Band S&E	Lake Gibson Senior High School	59	
249	District	Orchestra	Lake Gibson SHS Orchestra	18	Superior
249	District	Orchestra	Lake Gibson SHS Orchestra	25	Excellent
346	District	Orchestra S&E	Lake Gibson Senior High School	3	
267	District	Concert Band	Lake Gibson SHS Concert Band 1	51	Superior
267	District	Concert Band	Lake Gibson SHS Concert Band 2	48	Excellent
			Band Total	: 277	
			Orchestra Total	: 46	
			SCHOOL TOTAL	: 323	
	182 197 249 249 346 267	182District197District249District249District346District267District	182DistrictMarching Band197DistrictBand S&E249DistrictOrchestra249DistrictOrchestra346DistrictOrchestra S&E267DistrictConcert Band	182DistrictMarching BandLake Gibson SHS Marching Band197DistrictBand S&ELake Gibson Senior High School249DistrictOrchestraLake Gibson SHS Orchestra249DistrictOrchestraLake Gibson SHS Orchestra346DistrictOrchestra S&ELake Gibson Senior High School267DistrictConcert BandLake Gibson SHS Concert Band 1267DistrictConcert BandLake Gibson SHS Concert Band 2Band Total Orchestra Total	182DistrictMarching BandLake Gibson SHS Marching Band119197DistrictBand S&ELake Gibson Senior High School59249DistrictOrchestraLake Gibson SHS Orchestra18249DistrictOrchestraLake Gibson SHS Orchestra25346DistrictOrchestra S&ELake Gibson Senior High School3267DistrictConcert BandLake Gibson SHS Concert Band 151267DistrictConcert BandLake Gibson SHS Concert Band 248Band Total:277Orchestra Total:46

School 531991	School	Name: Lake R	egion High School	Population:	1774
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000 182	District	Marching Band	Lake Region HS Marching Band	138	Superior
2/10/2001 197	District	Band S&E	Lake Region High School	56	
2/24/2001 243	District	Chorus S&E	Lake Region High School	45	
2/24/2001 249	District	Orchestra	Lake Region HS Orchestra	18	Superior
2/24/2001 346	District	Orchestra S&E	Lake Region High School	6	
3/3/2001 267	District	Concert Band	Lake Region HS Concert Band 1	49	Excellent

continued

#### Lake Region High School continued

3/3/2001	267	District	Concert Band	Lake Region HS Concert Band 2	49	Excellent
3/22/2001	295	District	Chorus	Lake Region HS Voices of Thunder	44	Excellent
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Lake Region High School	3	
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Lake Region High School	16	
				Band Total:	295	
				Chorus Total:	105	
				Orchestra Total:	24	
				SCHOOL TOTAL:	424	

School 531721	School	Name: Lake W	/ales Senior High School	Population:	1344
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000 182	District	Marching Band	Lake Wales SHS Marching Band	109	Superior
2/10/2001 197	District	Band S&E	Lake Wales Senior High School	51	
2/24/2001 243	District	Chorus S&E	Lake Wales Senior High School	4	
2/24/2001 249	District	Orchestra	Lake Wales SHS String Orchestra	27	Excellent
3/3/2001 267	District	Concert Band	Lake Wales SHS Concert Band	44	Superior
3/22/2001 295	District	Chorus	Lake Wales SHS Mixed Concert Chorus	21	Excellent
			Band	Total: 204	
			Chorus	Total: 25	
			Orchestra	Total: 27	
			SCHOOL T	OTAL: 256	

School 53	30038	School	Name: Lakelar	nd Christian School		
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	197	District	Band S&E	Lakeland Christian School (HS)	50	
2/24/2001	243	District	Chorus S&E	Lakeland Christian School (HS)	9	
3/3/2001	268	District	Concert Band	Lakeland Christian MS Concert Band	36	Excellent
3/3/2001	267	District	Concert Band	Lakeland Christian HS Concert Band	33	Superior
3/22/2001	295	District	Chorus	Lakeland Christian HS Mixed Concert Chorus	32	Superior
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Lakeland Christian School (HS)	3	
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Lakeland Christian HS Choir	33	Excellent
5/8/2001	330	State	Concert Band	Lakeland Christian HS Concert Band	32	Excellent
				Band Tota	l: 154	
				Chorus Tota	l: 74	
				SCHOOL TOTAI	L: 228	

School 5	31771	School	Name: Lakelan	nd Highlands Middle School	Population:	1032
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	197	District	Band S&E	Lakeland Highlands Middle School	72	
2/24/2001	243	District	Chorus S&E	Lakeland Highlands Middle School	10	
2/24/2001	249	District	Orchestra	Lakeland Highlands MS Beginning Orchestra	13	Excellent
2/24/2001	249	District	Orchestra	Lakeland Highlands MS Orchestra	10	Excellent
2/24/2001	346	District	Orchestra S&E	Lakeland Highlands Middle School	11	
3/3/2001	268	District	Concert Band	Lakeland Highlands MS Concert Band	45	Superior
3/20/2001	293	District	Chorus	Lakeland Highlands MS Beginning Concert Ch	orus 38	Excellent
3/21/2001	294	District	Chorus	Lakeland Highlands MS 7th/8th Grade Concert	t 105	Excellent
				Band T	otal: 117	
				Chorus T	otal: 153	
				Orchestra T	otal: 34	
				SCHOOL TO	TAL: 304	

School 5	30031	Schoo	I Name: Lakel	and Senior High School	Population:	1819
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	182	District	Marching Band	Lakeland Senior High School Marching Band	153	Superior
2/10/2001	197	District	Band S&E	Lakeland Senior High School	112	
2/24/2001	243	District	Chorus S&E	Lakeland Senior High School	3	
3/3/2001	267	District	Concert Band	Lakeland SHS Concert Band 1	60	Superior
3/3/2001	267	District	Concert Band	Lakeland SHS Concert Band 2	69	Superior
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Lakeland Senior High School	41	·
5/8/2001	330	State	Concert Band	Lakeland SHS Concert Band	61	Superior
				Band	Total: 496	
				Chorus	Total: 3	
				SCHOOL TO	)TAL: 499	

School 530043	School Name	: Lawton	Chiles Middle Academy	Population:	539
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of	Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001 197	District Band	S&E	Lawton Chiles Middle Academy	25	
2/24/2001 243	District Chore	is S&E	Lawton Chiles Middle Academy	45	
2/24/2001 249	District Orche	estra	Lawton Chiles MA Orchestra	37	Superior
2/24/2001 346	District Orche	estra S&E	Lawton Chiles Middle Academy	20	
3/3/2001 268	District Conc	ert Band	Lawton Chiles MA Concert Band	48	Superior
3/20/2001 293	District Chore	IS	Lawton Chiles MA Mixed Chorus	45	Excellent
3/20/2001 293	District Chore	IS	Lawton Chiles MA 6th Grade Concert Chorus 1	28	Excellent
			Band T	otal: 73	
			Chorus T	otal: 118	
			Orchestra T	otal: 57	
			SCHOOL TO	TAL: 248	

School 530033	School	Name: Lois Co	wles Harrison Center for Perform Arts Pe	opulation:	359
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001 197	District	Band S&E	Lois Cowles Harrison Center for Perform Arts	25	
2/24/2001 243	District	Chorus S&E	Lois Cowles Harrison Center for Perform Arts	94	
2/24/2001 249	District	Orchestra	Lois Cowles Harrison CPA Orchestra	79	Superior
3/22/2001 295	District	Chorus	Lois Cowles Harrison CPA Concert Chorus	35	Superior
3/22/2001 295	District	Chorus	Lois Cowles Harrison CPA Women's Concert Choru	us 61	Superior
4/2/2001 350	State	Orchestra S&E	Lois Cowles Harrison Center for Perform Arts	45	
4/26/2001 333	State	Orchestra	Lois Cowles Harrison CPA Orchestra	79	CO
5/5/2001 355	State	Chorus	Lois Cowles Harrison CPA Chamber Singers	36	Superior
5/5/2001 353	State	Chorus S&E	Lois Cowles Harrison Center for Perform Arts	8	
			Band Total:	25	
			Chorus Total:	234	
			Orchestra Total:	203	

462

0011001	531671	School	Name: McKee	el Academy of Applied Techno	logy Populat	ion:	847
Assessment Da	ate ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Part	icipants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	197	District	Band S&E	McKeel Academy of Applied Techn	ology	7	
2/24/2001	243	District	Chorus S&E	McKeel Academy of Applied Techn	ology	8	
3/3/2001	267	District	Concert Band	McKeel Academy HS Concert Ban	d	48	Excellent
3/3/2001	268	District	Concert Band	McKeel Academy MS Concert Ban	nd	32	Excellent
3/21/2001	294	District	Chorus	McKeel Academy Concert Chorus		34	Excellent
				·	Band Total:	87	
					Chorus Total:	42	
				S	CHOOL TOTAL:	129	
School	531341	School	Name: McLau	ighlin Middle School	Populat	ion:	789
Assessment Da	ate ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Part		Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	197	District	Band S&E	McLaughlin Middle School		23	
2/24/2001	249	District	Orchestra	McLaughlin MS Orchestra		20	Excellent
3/3/2001	268	District	Concert Band	McLaughlin MS Concert Band		52	Excellent
0/0/2001	200	Diotriot	Concort Bana	molady minine concert band	Band Total:	75	Exconorm
				(	Orchestra Total:	20	
					CHOOL TOTAL:	95	
School	531161	School	Name: Mulbe	rry Middle School	Populat	ion:	767
Assessment Da		District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Part	•	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	197	District	Band S&E	Mulberry Middle School		39	
3/3/2001	268	District	Concert Band	Mulberry MS Concert Band		44	Good
3/20/2001	293	District	Chorus	Mulberry MS Treble Chorus		30	Excellent
3/20/2001	293	District	Chorus	Mulberry MS 7th/8th Grade Chorus	S	50	Excellent
					Band Total:	83	
					Chorus Total:	80	
				S	CHOOL TOTAL:	163	
School	531131	School	Name: Mulbe	rry Senior High School	Populat	ion:	852
School Assessment Da		School District/State	Type of Organization	rry Senior High School Performing Organization	Populat # of Part		852 Overall Assessment
					# of Part		
Assessment Da	ate ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Part	icipants	Overall Assessment
Assessment Da 11/4/2000	ate ID 182	District/State	Type of Organization Marching Band	Performing Organization Mulberry Senior High School Marc	# of Part	icipants 47	Overall Assessment
Assessment Da 11/4/2000 2/10/2001	ate ID 182 197	District/State District District	Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E	Performing Organization Mulberry Senior High School Marc Mulberry Senior High School Mulberry Senior High School	# of Part	icipants 47 25	Overall Assessment
Assessment Da 11/4/2000 2/10/2001 2/24/2001	ate ID 182 197 243	District/State District District District	Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E Chorus S&E	Performing Organization Mulberry Senior High School March Mulberry Senior High School Mulberry Senior High School Mulberry SHS Concert Band	# of Part	icipants 47 25 13	Overall Assessment Good
Assessment Da 11/4/2000 2/10/2001 2/24/2001 3/3/2001	ate ID 182 197 243 267	District/State District District District District	Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E Chorus S&E Concert Band	Performing Organization Mulberry Senior High School Marc Mulberry Senior High School Mulberry Senior High School	# of Part	icipants 47 25 13 33 19	Overall Assessment Good Excellent
Assessment Da 11/4/2000 2/10/2001 2/24/2001 3/3/2001	ate ID 182 197 243 267	District/State District District District District	Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E Chorus S&E Concert Band	Performing Organization Mulberry Senior High School March Mulberry Senior High School Mulberry Senior High School Mulberry SHS Concert Band	# of Part hing Band Chorus Band Total:	icipants 47 25 13 33 19 <b>105</b>	Overall Assessment Good Excellent
Assessment Da 11/4/2000 2/10/2001 2/24/2001 3/3/2001	ate ID 182 197 243 267	District/State District District District District	Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E Chorus S&E Concert Band	Performing Organization Mulberry Senior High School March Mulberry Senior High School Mulberry Senior High School Mulberry SHS Concert Band Mulberry SHS Women's Concert C	# of Part hing Band Chorus Band Total: Chorus Total:	icipants 47 25 13 33 19 105 32	Overall Assessment Good Excellent
Assessment Da 11/4/2000 2/10/2001 2/24/2001 3/3/2001	ate ID 182 197 243 267 295	District/State District District District District District	Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E Chorus S&E Concert Band Chorus	Performing Organization Mulberry Senior High School March Mulberry Senior High School Mulberry Senior High School Mulberry SHS Concert Band Mulberry SHS Women's Concert C	# of Part hing Band Chorus Band Total:	icipants 47 25 13 33 19 <b>105</b>	Overall Assessment Good Excellent
Assessment Da 11/4/2000 2/10/2001 2/24/2001 3/3/2001 3/22/2001 School	ate ID 182 197 243 267 295 <b>530261</b>	District/State District District District District District	Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E Chorus S&E Concert Band Chorus	Performing Organization Mulberry Senior High School March Mulberry Senior High School Mulberry Senior High School Mulberry SHS Concert Band Mulberry SHS Women's Concert C S	# of Part ching Band Chorus Band Total: Chorus Total: SCHOOL TOTAL: Populat	icipants 47 25 13 33 19 105 32 137 ion:	Overall Assessment Good Excellent Good
Assessment Da 11/4/2000 2/10/2001 2/24/2001 3/3/2001 3/22/2001 School Assessment Da	ate ID 182 197 243 267 295 <b>530261</b> ate ID	District/State District District District District District <b>School</b> District/State	Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E Chorus S&E Concert Band Chorus	Performing Organization Mulberry Senior High School March Mulberry Senior High School Mulberry SHS Concert Band Mulberry SHS Women's Concert C S Ile School of The Arts Performing Organization	# of Part ching Band Chorus Band Total: Chorus Total: SCHOOL TOTAL: Populat	icipants 47 25 13 33 19 105 32 137 icipants	Overall Assessment Good Excellent Good
Assessment Da 11/4/2000 2/10/2001 2/24/2001 3/3/2001 3/22/2001 School Assessment Da 2/10/2001	ate ID 182 197 243 267 295 <b>530261</b> ate ID 197	District/State District District District District District District District/State District	Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E Chorus S&E Concert Band Chorus	Performing Organization Mulberry Senior High School March Mulberry Senior High School Mulberry Senior High School Mulberry SHS Concert Band Mulberry SHS Women's Concert C S Performing Organization Rochelle School of the Arts	# of Part ching Band Chorus Band Total: Chorus Total: SCHOOL TOTAL: Populat	icipants 47 25 13 33 19 105 32 137 icipants 11	Overall Assessment Good Excellent Good
Assessment Da 11/4/2000 2/10/2001 2/24/2001 3/3/2001 3/22/2001 School Assessment Da 2/10/2001 2/24/2001	ate ID 182 197 243 267 295 <b>530261</b> ate ID 197 243	District/State District District District District District <b>School</b> District/State	Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E Chorus S&E Concert Band Chorus	Performing Organization Mulberry Senior High School March Mulberry Senior High School Mulberry Senior High School Mulberry SHS Concert Band Mulberry SHS Women's Concert C S Performing Organization Rochelle School of the Arts Rochelle School of the Arts	# of Part thing Band Chorus Band Total: Chorus Total: SCHOOL TOTAL: Populat	icipants 47 25 13 33 19 105 32 137 icipants 11 52	Overall Assessment Good Excellent Good 787 Overall Assessment
Assessment Da 11/4/2000 2/10/2001 2/24/2001 3/3/2001 3/22/2001 School Assessment Da 2/10/2001	ate ID 182 197 243 267 295 <b>530261</b> ate ID 197	District/State District District District District District District District/State District	Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E Chorus S&E Concert Band Chorus	Performing Organization Mulberry Senior High School March Mulberry Senior High School Mulberry Senior High School Mulberry SHS Concert Band Mulberry SHS Women's Concert C S Performing Organization Rochelle School of the Arts	# of Part thing Band Chorus Band Total: Chorus Total: SCHOOL TOTAL: Populat	icipants 47 25 13 33 19 105 32 137 icipants 11	Overall Assessment Good Excellent Good

continued

				Polk continued			
Rochelle Sc	hool of T	he Arts cont	tinued				
3/3/2001	268	District	Concert Band	Rochelle SOTA Concert Band		20	NS
3/21/2001	294	District	Chorus	Rochelle SOTA Concert Chorus		58	Superior
3/21/2001	294	District	Chorus	Rochelle SOTA Treble Chorus		57	Superior
					Band Total:	31	
					Chorus Total:	167	
					Orchestra Total:	35	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	233	
School 5	30016	Schoo	I Name: Saint	Paul Lutheran School			
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of F	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	197	District	Band S&E	Saint Paul Lutheran School		22	
					Band Total:	22	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	22	
School 5	30321	Schoo	Name: Shelle	ey S. Boone Middle School	Popul	ation:	1035
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of F	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	197	District	Band S&E	Shelley S. Boone Middle School		33	
3/3/2001	268	District	Concert Band	Boone MS Concert Band		43	CO
					Band Total:	76	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	76	
School 5	31971	Schoo	I Name: Sleep	y Hill Middle School	Popul	ation:	955
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of F	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	197	District	Band S&E	Sleepy Hill Middle School		36	
2/24/2001	243	District	Chorus S&E	Sleepy Hill Middle School		33	
3/3/2001	268	District	Concert Band	Sleepy Hill MS Concert Band		41	Superior
3/20/2001	293	District	Chorus	Sleepy Hill MS Jaguar Singers		53	Excellent
3/20/2001	293	District	Chorus	Sleepy Hill MS 6th Grade Chorus		50	Superior
					Band Total:	77	
					Chorus Total:	136	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	213	
School 5	30051	Schoo	I Name: South	west Middle School (Polk)	Popul	ation:	914
Assessment Date		District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of F	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	197	District	Band S&E	Southwest Middle School (Polk)		29	
2/24/2001	243	District	Chorus S&E	Southwest Middle School (Polk)		27	
2/24/2001	249	District	Orchestra	Southwest MS (Polk) Beginning (	Drchestra	13	Excellent
2/24/2001	249	District	Orchestra	Southwest MS (Polk) Orchestra		10	Excellent
2/24/2001	346	District	Orchestra S&E	Southwest Middle School (Polk)		12	
3/3/2001	268	District	Concert Band	Southwest MS (Polk) Concert Ba		45	Excellent
3/21/2001	294	District	Chorus	Southwest MS (Polk) Women's C		53	Excellent
3/21/2001	294	District	Chorus	Southwest MS (Polk) Seminole S	•	29	Excellent
					Band Total:	74	
					Chorus Total:	109	
					Orchestra Total:	35	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	218	

School 5	30971	School	Name: Union	Academy	Popul	ation:	371
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessmen
2/10/2001	197	District	Band S&E	Union Academy		8	
3/3/2001	268	District	Concert Band	Union Academy Concert Band		49	Excellent
					Band Total:	57	
				:	SCHOOL TOTAL:	57	
School 5	30571	School	Name: Westw	vood Middle School (Polk)	Popul	ation:	1070
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	- # of	Participants	Overall Assessmen
2/10/2001	197	District	Band S&E	Westwood Middle School (Polk)		27	
2/24/2001	243	District	Chorus S&E	Westwood Middle School (Polk)		73	
2/24/2001	249	District	Orchestra	Westwood MS (Polk) Orchestra		25	Superior
2/24/2001	346	District	Orchestra S&E	Westwood Middle School (Polk)		6	•
3/3/2001	268	District	Concert Band	Westwood MS (Polk) Concert Bar	nd	53	Good
3/20/2001	293	District	Chorus	Westwood MS (Polk) Concert Cho		64	Excellent
					Band Total:	80	
					Chorus Total:	137	
					Orchestra Total:	31	
				:	SCHOOL TOTAL:	248	
School 5	30481	School	Name: Winter	· Haven Senior High School	Popul	ation:	1684
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	- # of	Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	182	District	Marching Band	Winter Haven SHS Marching Ban	d	109	Superior
2/10/2001	197	District	Band S&E	Winter Haven Senior High School	l	80	
2/24/2001	243	District	Chorus S&E	Winter Haven Senior High School		58	
2/24/2001	249	District	Orchestra	Winter Haven SHS Orchestra		18	Superior
2/24/2001	346	District	Orchestra S&E	Winter Haven Senior High School	l	5	
3/3/2001	267	District	Concert Band	Winter Haven SHS Concert Band		44	Superior
3/22/2001	295	District	Chorus	Winter Haven SHS Concert Chord	us	30	Excellent
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Winter Haven Senior High School		4	
5/8/2001	330	State	Concert Band	Winter Haven SHS Concert Band		44	Superior
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	Winter Haven Senior High School	l	15	
				5	Band Total:	281	
					Chorus Total:	103	
					Orchestra Total:	23	
				:	SCHOOL TOTAL:	407	
POLK COUN	ITY TOT	ALS			Band Total:	5266	
					Chorus Total:	2799	
					Orchestra Total:	765	

## PUTNAM

School 540113	School Name: C	.H. Price Middle School	Population:	823
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of Organiz	ation Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001 192	District Band S&E	C.H. Price Middle School	114	
2/17/2001 204	District Jazz Band	C.H. Price MS Jazz Band	21	Excellent
3/17/2001 256	District Concert Ba	nd C.H. Price MS Concert Band	49	Excellent
		Band	Total: 184	
		SCHOOL TO	DTAL: 184	
School 540112	School Name: Ir	nterlachen High School	Population:	914
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of Organiz	ation Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000 186	District Marching B	and Interlachen High School Marching Band	51	Superior
2/17/2001 192	District Band S&E	Interlachen High School	34	
3/10/2001 274	District Concert Ba	Interlachen HS Concert Band	42	Superior
		Band	Total: 127	·
		SCHOOL TO	DTAL: 127	
School 540041	School Name: W	V. H. Beasley Middle School	Population:	781
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of Organiz	ation Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001 192	District Band S&E	W. H. Beasley Middle School	5	
3/17/2001 256	District Concert Ba	nd W. H. Beasley MS Concert Band	35	Fair
		Band	Total: 40	
		SCHOOL TO	DTAL: 40	
PUTNAM COUNTY T	OTALS	Band	Total: 351	
		COUNTY TO	DTAL: 351	

## SANTA ROSA

School 5	70302	School	Name:	Avalon	Middle School	Popula	ation:	724
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Or	•	Performing Organization	# of P	articipants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	228	District	Chorus	S&E	Avalon Middle School		6	
2/24/2001	220	District	Band S	&E	Avalon Middle School		223	
3/31/2001	252	District	Concer	t Band	Avalon MS Concert Band		61	Superior
4/6/2001	287	District	Chorus		Avalon MS Meistersingers		45	Excellent
4/6/2001	287	District	Chorus		Avalon MS Troubadours		45	Excellent
						Band Total:	284	
						Chorus Total:	96	
						SCHOOL TOTAL:	380	
School 5	70103	School	Name:	Gulf Br	reeze High School	Popula	ation:	1291
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Or		Performing Organization	- # of P	articipants	Overall Assessment
10/14/2000	118	District	Marchir		Gulf Breeze High School March	ing Band	84	Excellent
2/17/2001	244	District	Jazz Ba	•	Gulf BreezeHS Jazz Band	-	19	Superior
2/24/2001	220	District	Band S		Gulf Breeze High School		102	
3/10/2001	250	District	Concer		Gulf Breeze HS Concert Band 1	l	41	Superior
3/10/2001	250	District	Concer	t Band	Gulf Breeze HS Concert Band 2	2	48	Excellent
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S		Gulf Breeze High School		7	
5/3/2001	328	State	Concer		Gulf Breeze HS Concert Band		45	Excellent
0,0,200.	020		0011001			Band Total:	346	_//00//01/1
						SCHOOL TOTAL:	346	
School 5	70102	School	Name:	Gulf Br	eeze Middle School	Popula	ation:	873
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Or	ganization	Performing Organization	• # of P	articipants	Overall Assessment
2/24/2001	220	District	Band S	&E	Gulf Breeze Middle School		203	
3/31/2001	252	District	Concer	t Band	Gulf Breeze MS Concert Band		81	Superior
						Band Total:	284	,
						SCHOOL TOTAL:	284	
School 5	70272	School	Name:	Holley-	Navarre Middle School	Popula	ation:	719
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Or	ganization	Performing Organization	- # of P	articipants	Overall Assessment
2/24/2001	220	District	Band S	&E	Holley-Navarre Middle School		14	
3/31/2001	252	District	Concer	t Band	Holley Navarre MS Concert Bar	nd	49	Excellent
						Band Total:	63	
						SCHOOL TOTAL:	63	
	70141	School	Name:	Jay Hig	gh School	Popula	ation:	509
School 5	10141		T (0	ganization	Performing Organization	# of P	articipants	Overall Assessment
School 5 Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Or	ganization				
		District/State	Marchir		Jay High School Marching Band	t de la companya de la company	44	Excellent
Assessment Date	ID			ng Band	Jay High School Marching Band Jay High School		44 54	Excellent
Assessment Date 10/14/2000	<sup>ID</sup> 118	District	Marchir	ng Band &E	Jay High School			Excellent Excellent
Assessment Date 10/14/2000 2/24/2001	<sup>ID</sup> 118 220	District District	Marchir Band S	ng Band &E		Band Total:	54	

School 5	570261	School N	Name: Martin	Luther King Middle School	Рор	ulation:	741
Assessment Date		District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	\$	of Participants	Overall Assessmen
2/24/2001	220	District	Band S&E	Martin Luther King Middle School		96	
3/31/2001	252	District	Concert Band	Martin Luther King MS Concert B		50	Excellent
					Band Total:		
				:	SCHOOL TOTAL:	146	
School 5	570151	School N	Name: Milton	High School	Рор	ulation:	1588
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	-	of Participants	Overall Assessmen
10/14/2000	118	District	Marching Band	Milton HS Marching Band		94	Superior
2/10/2001	228	District	Chorus S&E	Milton High School		8	
2/24/2001	220	District	Band S&E	Milton High School		61	
3/10/2001	250	District	Concert Band	Milton HS Concert Band		54	Excellent
3/31/2001	286	District	Chorus	Milton HS Women's Chorus		31	Excellent
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	Milton High School		2	
				3	Band Total:	209	
					Chorus Total:		
					SCHOOL TOTAL:		
						200	
School 5	570351	School N	Name: Navarr	e High School	Рор	ulation:	1274
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization		of Participants	Overall Assessmen
10/14/2000	118	District	Marching Band	Navarre High School Marching Ba	and	67	Excellent
2/24/2001	220	District	Band S&E	Navarre High School		100	
3/10/2001	250	District	Concert Band	Navarre High School Concert Bar	nd	45	Excellent
					Band Total:	212	
				:	SCHOOL TOTAL:	212	
School 5	570182	School N	Name: Pace H	ligh School	Рор	ulation:	1643
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	#	of Participants	Overall Assessmen
10/14/2000	118	District	Marching Band	Pace HS Marching Band		166	Superior
2/10/2001	228	District	Chorus S&E	Pace High School		8	
2/24/2001	220	District	Band S&E	Pace High School		64	
3/10/2001	250	District	Concert Band	Pace HSConcert Band 1		67	Superior
3/10/2001	250	District	Concert Band	Pace HS Concert Band 2		52	Superior
3/31/2001	286	District	Chorus	Pace HS Women's Chorus		19	Excellent
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Pace High School		1	
				ő	Band Total:	350	
					Chorus Total:		
				:	SCHOOL TOTAL:		
School 5	570231	School N	Name: R. Hob	bs Middle School	Por	ulation:	534
Assessment Date		District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	•	of Participants	
2/10/2001	228	District	Chorus S&E	R. Hobbs Middle School		12	
2/24/2001	220	District	Band S&E	R. Hobbs Middle School		23	
3/31/2001	252	District	Concert Band	R. Hobbs MS Concert Band		34	Excellent
4/6/2001	287	District	Chorus	R, Hobbs MS 6th Grade Chorus		24	Excellent
4/6/2001	287	District	Chorus	R, Hobbs MS 7th/8th Grade Mixed	d Chorus	58	Excellent
., 0, 2001	201	District			Band Total:		EXCOLUTION
					Chorus Total:		
					SCHOOL TOTAL:		
					SUTUUL IUTAL:	151	

School 5	70332	Schoo	Name: Thoma	is Sims Middle School	Popul	ation:	915
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of I	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	228	District	Chorus S&E	Thomas Sims Middle School		13	
2/17/2001	244	District	Jazz Band	Thomas Sims MS Jazz Band		22	Superior
2/24/2001	220	District	Band S&E	Thomas Sims Middle School		94	
3/31/2001	252	District	Concert Band	Thomas Sims MS Concert Band		74	Superior
4/6/2001	287	District	Chorus	Thomas Sims MS Concert Chorus	1	31	Excellent
4/6/2001	287	District	Chorus	Thomas Sims MS Concert Chorus	2	37	Excellent
4/6/2001	287	District	Chorus	Thomas Sims MS Concert Chorus	3	25	Superior
					Band Total:	190	
					Chorus Total:	106	
				S	CHOOL TOTAL:	296	
School 5	70361	School	Name: Woodla	awn Beach Middle School	Popul	ation:	665
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of I	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/24/2001	220	District	Band S&E	Woodlawn Beach Middle School		30	
3/31/2001	252	District	Concert Band	Woodlawn Beach Middle School		42	Excellent
					Band Total:	72	
				S	CHOOL TOTAL:	72	
SANTA ROS	A COUN	TY TOTALS			Band Total:	2343	

Chorus Total: 364 COUNTY TOTAL: 2707

## **SARASOTA**

School	580085	School	Name: Boo	oker High School	Populatio	n:	1497
Assessment D		District/State	Type of Organization		# of Particip		
11/4/2000		District	Marching Ban		d	53	Superior
2/10/2001	240	District	Chorus S&E	Booker High School		28	
2/16/2001		District	Jazz Band	Booker HS Jazz Band		19	Superior
2/17/2001	196	District	Band S&E	Booker High School		24	
3/3/2001	292	District	Chorus	Booker HS Concert Chorus		60	Superior
3/10/2001	266	District	Concert Band	Booker HS Concert Band		48	Superior
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Booker High School		8	
5/3/2001	329	State	Concert Band	Booker HS Concert Band		45	Excellent
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Booker HS Concert Chorus		60	Excellent
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Booker High School		19	
					Band Total:	197	
						167	
				s		364	
School	580084	School	Name: Boo	oker Middle School	Populatio	n:	1091
Assessment D	ate ID	District/State	Type of Organization	n Performing Organization	# of Particip	ants	Overall Assessmen
2/16/2001	209	District	Jazz Band	Booker MS Jazz Band		20	Superior
2/17/2001	196	District	Band S&E	Booker Middle School		24	
3/3/2001	292	District	Chorus	Booker MS Concert Chorus		31	CO
4/28/2001	306	District	Concert Band			29	Excellent
					Band Total:	73	
					Chorus Total:	31	
				S		104	
School	580111	School	Name: Bro	okside Middle School	Populatio	n:	1084
Assessment D		District/State	Type of Organization		# of Particip		
3/3/2001	292	District	Chorus	Brookside MS Singers		56	Excellent
0/0/2001	202	Diotitot	onorao		Chorus Total:	56	Exconorm
				S	CHOOL TOTAL:	56	
School	580141	School	Name: McI	ntosh Middle School	Populatio	n:	1257
Assessment D		District/State	Type of Organization		# of Particip		
2/10/2001	240	District	Chorus S&E	McIntosh Middle School	# 01 F at 1101p	12	Overall Assessmen
2/16/2001		District	Jazz Band	McIntosh MS Jazz Band		21	Excellent
2/17/2001			Band S&E	McIntosh Middle School			LYCENELI
		District				18	Cupation
3/3/2001	292	District	Chorus	McIntosh MS Concert Chorus		50	Superior
4/28/2001	306	District	Concert Band	McIntosh MS Concert Band		65	Excellent
						04	
					Chorus Total:	62	
				S	CHOOL TOTAL:	66	
School	580019	School	Name: Out	-Of-Door Academy, Inc.			
Assessment D		District/State	Type of Organization		# of Particip	ants	Overall Assessmen
2/17/2001	196	District	Band S&E	Out-Of-Door Academy, Inc.		1	
					Band Total:	1	

1

School 4	580021	Schoo	I Name: Pine	View School	Populat	tion:	1515
Assessment Date	e ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Par	ticipants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001	196	District	Band S&E	Pine View School		16	
4/28/2001	306	District	Concert Band	Pine View MS Concert Band		26	Good
					Band Total:	42	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	42	
School 4	580181	Schoo	I Name: Rive	rview High School (Sarasota)	Populat	tion:	2502

JC11001 J	50101	30110011		w mgn School (Salasola)	i opulation.	2302
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
10/28/2000	158	District	Marching Band	Riverview HS (Sarasota) Marching Band	295	Superior
2/10/2001	240	District	Chorus S&E	Riverview High School (Sarasota)	89	
2/17/2001	196	District	Band S&E	Riverview High School (Sarasota)	231	
2/24/2001	277	District	Orchestra	Riverview HS (Sarasota) Orchestra	45	Superior
3/3/2001	292	District	Chorus	Riverview HS (Sarasota) Chamber Choir	33	Superior
3/3/2001	292	District	Chorus	Riverview HS (Sarasota) Mixed Chorus	60	Superior
3/3/2001	292	District	Chorus	Riverview HS (Sarasota) Men's Chorus	20	Superior
3/3/2001	292	District	Chorus	Riverview HS (Sarasota) HS Girls' Chorus	41	Superior
3/10/2001	266	District	Concert Band	Riverview HS (Sarasota) Concert Band 1	65	Superior
3/10/2001	266	District	Concert Band	Riverview HS (Sarasota) Concert Band 2	65	Excellent
3/10/2001	266	District	Concert Band	Riverview HS (Sarasota) Concert Band 3	81	Excellent
4/2/2001	350	State	Orchestra S&E	Riverview High School (Sarasota)	11	
4/26/2001	333	State	Orchestra	Riverview HS (Sarasota) Orchestra	43	Good
5/3/2001	329	State	Concert Band	Riverview HS (Sarasota) Concert Band	65	Superior
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Riverview HS (Sarasota) A Cappella Choir	63	Superior
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Riverview HS (Sarasota) Men's Chorus	23	Superior
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Riverview HS (Sarasota) HS Girls' Chorus	45	Superior
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Riverview HS (Sarasota) Chamber Choir	33	Good
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Riverview High School (Sarasota)	64	
				Band	Total: 802	
				Chorus	Total: 471	
				Orchestra	Total: 99	

School 5	80051	Schoo	Name:	Sarasot	a High School	Popula	ation:	2438
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Org	ganization	Performing Organization	# of F	articipants	Overall Assessment
10/28/2000	158	District	Marchin	g Band	Sarasota HS Marching Band		141	Excellent
2/10/2001	240	District	Chorus	S&E	Sarasota High School		111	
2/16/2001	209	District	Jazz Ba	ind	Sarasota HS Jazz Band		23	Excellent
2/17/2001	196	District	Band S&	&E	Sarasota High School		45	
3/3/2001	292	District	Chorus		Sarasota HS Changing Tide Choru	S	39	Excellent
3/10/2001	266	District	Concert	Band	Sarasota HS Concert Band 1		56	Excellent
3/10/2001	266	District	Concert	Band	Sarasota HS Concert Band 2		38	Good
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&	&E	Sarasota High School		2	
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus	S&E	Sarasota High School		103	
					-	Band Total:	305	
						Chorus Total:	253	
					S	CHOOL TOTAL:	558	

SCHOOL TOTAL:

1372

School 5	80031	School	Name: Saraso	ta Middle School	Popul	ation:	1411
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	• # of	Participants	Overall Assessmer
2/17/2001	196	District	Band S&E	Sarasota Middle School		5	
					Band Total:	5	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	5	
School 5	80221	School	Name: Venice	Senior High School	Popul	ation:	2693
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessmen
11/4/2000	188	District	Marching Band	Venice SHS Marching Band		142	Excellent
2/10/2001	240	District	Chorus S&E	Venice Senior High School		10	
2/17/2001	196	District	Band S&E	Venice Senior High School		50	
2/24/2001	277	District	Orchestra	Venice SHS Orchestra		35	Superior
3/3/2001	292	District	Chorus	Venice SHS Le Voci di Venezia		25	Superior
3/3/2001	292	District	Chorus	Venice SHS Mixed Chorus		42	Excellent
3/3/2001	292	District	Chorus	Venice SHS Treble Chorus 1		22	Excellent
3/3/2001	292	District	Chorus	Venice SHS Treble Chorus 2		45	Superior
3/10/2001	266	District	Concert Band	Venice SHS Concert Band		87	Excellent
4/2/2001	350	State	Orchestra S&E	Venice Senior High School		4	
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Venice Senior High School		13	
4/26/2001	333	State	Orchestra	Venice SHS Chamber Orchestra		24	Excellent
4/26/2001	333	State	Orchestra	Venice SHS String Orchestra		35	Excellent
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Venice SHS Le Voci di Venezia		25	Excellent
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Venice SHS Treble Chorus		45	Good
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Venice Senior High School		1	
				-	Band Total:	292	
					Chorus Total:	215	
					Orchestra Total:	98	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	605	
SARASOTA	COUNT	( TOTALS			Band Total:	1821	
					Chorus Total:	1255	
					Orchestra Total:	197	
					COUNTY TOTAL:	3273	

#### **SEMINOLE**

Assessment Date				Lake Academy			
2/10/2001	e ID 222	District/State	Type of Organization Band S&E	Performing Organization Forest Lake Academy	# of Partici	pants 13	Overall Assessmen
2/10/2001	222	DISTILL	Danu Sae	Folest Lake Academy	Band Total:	13 13	
				SCH	OOL TOTAL:	13	
School 5	590671	School		wood Lakes Middle School	Populatio	on:	1678
Assessment Date		District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partici	•	Overall Assessmer
2/24/2001	221	District	Band S&E	Greenwood Lakes Middle School		87	
4/6/2001	304	District	Concert Band	Greenwood Lakes MS Concert Band 1		75	Superior
4/6/2001	304	District	Concert Band	Greenwood Lakes MS Concert Band 2		63	Excellent
						225	
				SCHO	OOL TOTAL:	225	
School 5	590711	School	Name: Indian	Trails Middle School	Populatio	on:	1553
Assessment Date	e ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partici	pants	Overall Assessmen
2/17/2001	334	District	Chorus S&E	Indian Trails Middle School		61	
2/23/2001	217	District	Jazz Band	Indian Trails MS Jazz Band		26	Excellent
2/24/2001	221	District	Band S&E	Indian Trails Middle School		69	
3/31/2001	347	District	Chorus	Indian Trails MS Treble Chorus		49	CO
3/31/2001	347	District	Chorus	Indian Trails MS Mixed Chorus		44	NS
4/6/2001	304	District	Concert Band	Indian Trails MS Concert Band 1		60	Excellent
4/6/2001	304	District	Concert Band	Indian Trails MS Concert Band 2		63	Excellent
					Band Total:	218	
				С		154	
				SCHO	OOL TOTAL:	372	
School 5	590291	School	Name: Jacks	on Heights Middle School	Demulatio		1230
					Populatic	л.	
Assessment Date	e ID			-	Populatic # of Partici		
Assessment Date 2/24/2001		District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partici	pants	
2/24/2001	221	District/State	Type of Organization Band S&E	Performing Organization Jackson Heights Middle School	# of Partici	<sup>pants</sup> 164	Overall Assessmer
		District/State District	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partici	<sup>pants</sup> 164 58	
2/24/2001	221	District/State District	Type of Organization Band S&E	Performing Organization Jackson Heights Middle School Jackson Heights MS Concert Band	# of Partici Band Total:	<sup>pants</sup> 164	Overall Assessmen
2/24/2001 4/6/2001	221 304	District/State District District	Type of Organization Band S&E Concert Band	Performing Organization Jackson Heights Middle School Jackson Heights MS Concert Band	# of Partici Band Total: OOL TOTAL:	pants 164 58 <b>222</b> <b>222</b>	Overall Assessmen
2/24/2001 4/6/2001 School 5	221 304 590491	District/State District District School	Type of Organization Band S&E Concert Band Name: Lake B	Performing Organization Jackson Heights Middle School Jackson Heights MS Concert Band SCHO Brantley High School	# of Partici Band Total: OOL TOTAL: Populatic	pants 164 58 222 222 222	Overall Assessmen Excellent 2945
2/24/2001 4/6/2001 School 5 Assessment Date	221 304 590491	District/State District District <b>School</b> District/State	Type of Organization Band S&E Concert Band Name: Lake E Type of Organization	Performing Organization Jackson Heights Middle School Jackson Heights MS Concert Band SCHO Brantley High School Performing Organization	# of Partici Band Total: OOL TOTAL: Populatic # of Partici	pants 164 58 222 222 011: pants	Overall Assessmen Excellent 2945 Overall Assessmen
2/24/2001 4/6/2001 School 5 Assessment Date 11/4/2000	221 304 590491 a ID 180	District/State District District <b>School</b> District/State District	Type of Organization Band S&E Concert Band Name: Lake F Type of Organization Marching Band	Performing Organization Jackson Heights Middle School Jackson Heights MS Concert Band SCHO Brantley High School Performing Organization Lake Brantley High School Marching B	# of Partici Band Total: OOL TOTAL: Populatic # of Partici Band	pants 164 58 222 222 01: pants 306	Overall Assessmer Excellent 2945
2/24/2001 4/6/2001 School 5 Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/10/2001	221 304 590491 180 222	District/State District District School District/State District District	Type of Organization Band S&E Concert Band Name: Lake E Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E	Performing Organization Jackson Heights Middle School Jackson Heights MS Concert Band SCHO Brantley High School Performing Organization Lake Brantley High School Marching B Lake Brantley High School	# of Partici Band Total: OOL TOTAL: Populatic # of Partici Band	pants 164 58 222 222 222 DN: pants 306 353	Overall Assessmer Excellent 2945 Overall Assessmer
2/24/2001 4/6/2001 School 5 Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/10/2001 2/17/2001	221 304 590491 300 590491 300 222 334	District/State District District School District/State District District District District	Type of Organization Band S&E Concert Band Mame: Lake E Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E Chorus S&E	Performing Organization Jackson Heights Middle School Jackson Heights MS Concert Band SCHO Brantley High School Performing Organization Lake Brantley High School Marching B Lake Brantley High School Lake Brantley High School	# of Partici Band Total: OOL TOTAL: Populatic # of Partici Band	pants 164 58 222 222 0n: pants 306 353 139	Overall Assessmer Excellent 2945 Overall Assessmer Superior
2/24/2001 4/6/2001 School 5 Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/10/2001 2/17/2001 3/3/2001	221 304 590491 180 222 334 259	District/State District District School District/State District District District District District	Type of Organization Band S&E Concert Band Name: Lake F Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E Chorus S&E Concert Band	Performing Organization Jackson Heights Middle School Jackson Heights MS Concert Band SCHO Brantley High School Lake Brantley High School Marching B Lake Brantley High School Lake Brantley High School Lake Brantley High School Lake Brantley High School Lake Brantley High School	# of Partici Band Total: OOL TOTAL: Populatic # of Partici Band	pants 164 58 222 222 Dn: pants 306 353 139 105	Overall Assessmer Excellent 2945 Overall Assessmer Superior Superior
2/24/2001 4/6/2001 School 5 Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/10/2001 2/17/2001 3/3/2001 3/3/2001	221 304 590491 180 222 334 259 259	District/State District District District District/State District District District District District District District District	Type of Organization Band S&E Concert Band Name: Lake F Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E Chorus S&E Concert Band Concert Band	Performing Organization Jackson Heights Middle School Jackson Heights MS Concert Band SCHO Brantley High School Lake Brantley High School Marching B Lake Brantley High School Lake Brantley High School Lake Brantley High School Lake Brantley HS Concert Band 1 Lake Brantley HS Concert Band 2	# of Partici Band Total: OOL TOTAL: Populatic # of Partici Band	pants 164 58 222 222 222 201 501: pants 306 353 139 105 89	Overall Assessmer Excellent 2945 Overall Assessmer Superior Superior
2/24/2001 4/6/2001 School 5 Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/10/2001 2/17/2001 3/3/2001 3/3/2001	221 304 590491 180 222 334 259 259 259	District/State District District District/State District/State District District District District District District District District District	Type of Organization Band S&E Concert Band Name: Lake E Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E Chorus S&E Concert Band Concert Band Concert Band	Performing Organization Jackson Heights Middle School Jackson Heights MS Concert Band SCHO Brantley High School Lake Brantley High School Marching B Lake Brantley High School Lake Brantley High School Lake Brantley High School Lake Brantley HS Concert Band 1 Lake Brantley HS Concert Band 2 Lake Brantley HS Concert Band 3	# of Partici Band Total: OOL TOTAL: Populatic # of Partici Band	pants 164 58 222 222 222 222 222 20 0 105 306 353 139 105 89 60	Overall Assessmer Excellent 2945 Overall Assessmer Superior Superior Excellent
2/24/2001 4/6/2001 School 5 Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/10/2001 2/17/2001 3/3/2001 3/3/2001 3/3/2001 3/3/2001	221 304 590491 180 222 334 259 259 259 259 347	District/State District District District District/State District District District District District District District District District District District	Type of Organization Band S&E Concert Band Name: Lake E Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E Chorus S&E Concert Band Concert Band Concert Band Chorus	Performing Organization Jackson Heights Middle School Jackson Heights MS Concert Band SCHO Brantley High School Lake Brantley High School Marching B Lake Brantley High School Lake Brantley High School Lake Brantley High School Lake Brantley HS Concert Band 1 Lake Brantley HS Concert Band 2 Lake Brantley HS Concert Band 3 Lake Brantley HS Choral Union	# of Partici Band Total: OOL TOTAL: Populatic # of Partici Band	pants 164 58 222 222 222 222 20 0n: pants 306 353 139 105 89 60 33	Overall Assessmer Excellent 2945 Overall Assessmer Superior Superior Excellent NS
2/24/2001 4/6/2001 <b>School 5</b> Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/10/2001 2/17/2001 3/3/2001 3/3/2001 3/3/2001 3/31/2001 3/31/2001	221 304 590491 180 222 334 259 259 259 259 347 347	District/State District District District District/State District District District District District District District District District District District District District District	Type of Organization Band S&E Concert Band Name: Lake F Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E Chorus S&E Concert Band Concert Band Concert Band Concert Band Chorus Chorus Chorus	Performing Organization Jackson Heights Middle School Jackson Heights MS Concert Band SCHO Brantley High School Performing Organization Lake Brantley High School Marching B Lake Brantley High School Lake Brantley High School Lake Brantley HS Concert Band 1 Lake Brantley HS Concert Band 2 Lake Brantley HS Concert Band 3 Lake Brantley HS Choral Union Lake Brantley HS Choral Union Lake Brantley HS Patriot Singers	# of Partici Band Total: OOL TOTAL: Populatic # of Partici Band	pants 164 58 222 222 0n: pants 306 353 139 105 89 60 33 120	Overall Assessmer Excellent 2945 Overall Assessmer Superior Superior Excellent
2/24/2001 4/6/2001 School 5 Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/10/2001 2/17/2001 3/3/2001 3/3/2001 3/3/2001 3/31/2001 3/31/2001 4/11/2001	221 304 590491 180 222 334 259 259 259 259 347 347 335	District/State District District District District/State District District District District District District District District District District State	Type of Organization Band S&E Concert Band Name: Lake I Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E Chorus S&E Concert Band Concert Band Concert Band Concert Band Chorus Chorus Band S&E	Performing Organization Jackson Heights Middle School Jackson Heights MS Concert Band SCHO Brantley High School Performing Organization Lake Brantley High School Marching B Lake Brantley High School Lake Brantley High School Lake Brantley HS Concert Band 1 Lake Brantley HS Concert Band 2 Lake Brantley HS Concert Band 3 Lake Brantley HS Concert Band 3 Lake Brantley HS Choral Union Lake Brantley HS Patriot Singers Lake Brantley HS Patriot Singers Lake Brantley High School	# of Partici Band Total: OOL TOTAL: Populatic # of Partici Band	pants 164 58 222 222 0n: pants 306 353 139 105 89 60 33 120 48	Overall Assessmer Excellent 2945 Overall Assessmer Superior Superior Excellent NS
2/24/2001 4/6/2001 School 5 Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/10/2001 2/17/2001 3/3/2001 3/3/2001 3/3/2001 3/31/2001 3/31/2001 4/11/2001 5/5/2001	221 304 590491 180 222 334 259 259 259 259 347 347 347 335 353	District/State District District District District/State District District District District District District District District District District State State	Type of Organization Band S&E Concert Band Name: Lake E Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E Chorus S&E Concert Band Concert Ban	Performing Organization Jackson Heights Middle School Jackson Heights MS Concert Band SCHO Brantley High School Lake Brantley High School Marching B Lake Brantley High School Lake Brantley High School Lake Brantley HS Concert Band 1 Lake Brantley HS Concert Band 2 Lake Brantley HS Concert Band 3 Lake Brantley HS Concert Band 3 Lake Brantley HS Concert Band 3 Lake Brantley HS Choral Union Lake Brantley HS Patriot Singers Lake Brantley High School Lake Brantley High School	# of Partici Band Total: OOL TOTAL: Populatic # of Partici Band	pants 164 58 222 222 0n: pants 306 353 139 105 89 60 33 120 48 52	Overall Assessmer Excellent 2945 Overall Assessmer Superior Superior Excellent NS Excellent
2/24/2001 4/6/2001 School 5 Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/10/2001 2/17/2001 3/3/2001 3/3/2001 3/3/2001 3/31/2001 3/31/2001 4/11/2001	221 304 590491 180 222 334 259 259 259 259 347 347 335	District/State District District District District/State District District District District District District District District District District State	Type of Organization Band S&E Concert Band Name: Lake I Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E Chorus S&E Concert Band Concert Band Concert Band Concert Band Chorus Chorus Band S&E	Performing Organization Jackson Heights Middle School Jackson Heights MS Concert Band SCHO Brantley High School Performing Organization Lake Brantley High School Marching B Lake Brantley High School Lake Brantley High School Lake Brantley HS Concert Band 1 Lake Brantley HS Concert Band 2 Lake Brantley HS Concert Band 3 Lake Brantley HS Concert Band 3 Lake Brantley HS Choral Union Lake Brantley HS Patriot Singers Lake Brantley HS Patriot Singers Lake Brantley High School	# of Partici Band Total: OOL TOTAL: Populatic # of Partici Band	pants 164 58 222 222 222 222 222 222 222 20 58 306 353 139 105 89 60 33 120 48 52 104	Overall Assessmer Excellent 2945 Overall Assessmer Superior Superior Excellent NS
2/24/2001 4/6/2001 School 5 Assessment Date 11/4/2000 2/10/2001 2/17/2001 3/3/2001 3/3/2001 3/3/2001 3/31/2001 3/31/2001 4/11/2001 5/5/2001	221 304 590491 180 222 334 259 259 259 259 347 347 347 335 353	District/State District District District District/State District District District District District District District District District District State State	Type of Organization Band S&E Concert Band Name: Lake E Type of Organization Marching Band Band S&E Chorus S&E Concert Band Concert Ban	Performing Organization Jackson Heights Middle School Jackson Heights MS Concert Band SCHO Brantley High School Lake Brantley High School Marching B Lake Brantley High School Lake Brantley High School Lake Brantley HS Concert Band 1 Lake Brantley HS Concert Band 2 Lake Brantley HS Concert Band 3 Lake Brantley HS Concert Band 3 Lake Brantley HS Choral Union Lake Brantley HS Patriot Singers Lake Brantley HS Patriot Singers Lake Brantley High School Lake Brantley HS Concert Band	# of Partici <b>Band Total:</b> <b>Populatic</b> # of Partici Band Band Total: 1	pants 164 58 222 222 0n: pants 306 353 139 105 89 60 33 120 48 52	Overall Assessmer Excellent 2945 Overall Assessmer Superior Superior Excellent NS Excellent

School 59	90551	Schoo	I Name: Lake H	lowell High School	Population:	2001
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	180	District	Marching Band	Lake Howell High School Marching Band	125	Superior
2/8/2001	357	District	Jazz Band	Lake Howell HS Jazz Band	20	Superior
2/10/2001	222	District	Band S&E	Lake Howell High School	101	-
2/17/2001	334	District	Chorus S&E	Lake Howell High School	54	
3/3/2001	259	District	Concert Band	Lake Howell HS Concert Band	66	Superior
3/31/2001	347	District	Chorus	Lake Howell HS Concert Chorus	40	Excellent
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Lake Howell High School	15	
5/8/2001	330	State	Concert Band	Lake Howell HS Concert Band	66	Good
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	Lake Howell High School	23	
				Band	Total: 393	
				Chorus	Total: 117	
				SCHOOL TO	DTAL: 510	

School 5	90071	School	Name: Lake	Mary High School	Population:	2571
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	180	District	Marching Band	Lake Mary HS Marching Band	190	Superior
2/10/2001	222	District	Band S&E	Lake Mary High School	204	
2/17/2001	334	District	Chorus S&E	Lake Mary High School	144	
3/3/2001	259	District	Concert Band	Lake Mary HS Concert Band 1	55	Superior
3/3/2001	259	District	Concert Band	Lake Mary HS Concert Band 2	62	Excellent
3/31/2001	347	District	Chorus	Lake Mary HS Chorale	27	Superior
3/31/2001	347	District	Chorus	Lake Mary HS Advanced Women's Chours	37	NS
3/31/2001	347	District	Chorus	Lake Mary HS Women's Chorus	64	Superior
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Lake Mary High School	40	
5/8/2001	330	State	Concert Band	Lake Mary HS Concert Band	56	Excellent
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Lake Mary HS Chorale	29	Superior
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Lake Mary HS General Women's Chorus	56	Superior
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	Lake Mary High School	94	
				Band	Total: 607	
				Chorus	Total: 451	
				SCHOOL TO	DTAL: 1058	

School 590721	School	Name: Lawtor	n M. Chiles Middle School	Population:	1037
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participant	s Overall Assessment
2/24/2001 221	District	Band S&E	Lawton Chiles Middle School	11	l
3/31/2001 347	District	Chorus	Lawton Chiles MS Treble Chorus	69	9 Excellent
4/6/2001 304	District	Concert Band	Lawton Chiles MS Concert Band 1	4	I Superior
4/6/2001 304	District	Concert Band	Lawton Chiles MS Concert Band 2	5	7 Excellent
				Band Total: 209	)
				Chorus Total: 69	)
			S	CHOOL TOTAL: 278	3

School 5	90431	Schoo	Name: Lyman	High School	Population:	2158
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	180	District	Marching Band	Lyman High School Marching Band	120	Superior
2/8/2001	357	District	Jazz Band	Lyman HS Jazz Band	20	Superior
2/10/2001	222	District	Band S&E	Lyman High School	92	
2/17/2001	334	District	Chorus S&E	Lyman High School	93	
3/3/2001	259	District	Concert Band	Lyman HS Concert Band 1	62	Excellent
3/3/2001	259	District	Concert Band	Lyman HS Concert Band 2	48	Excellent
3/31/2001	347	District	Chorus	Lyman HS Beginning Women's Chorus	30	Excellent
3/31/2001	347	District	Chorus	Lyman HS Choral Union	35	Excellent
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Lyman High School	20	
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	Lyman High School	20	
				Band To	otal: 362	
				Chorus To	otal: 178	
				SCHOOL TO	TAL: 540	

School 590182	School Na	ame: Millenniu	um Middle School	Population:	1380
Assessment Date ID	District/State Ty	vpe of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participant	s Overall Assessment
2/17/2001 334	District C	horus S&E	Millennium Middle School	7'	
2/23/2001 217	District Ja	azz Band	Millennium MS Jazz Band	26	6 Excellent
2/24/2001 221	District B	and S&E	Millennium Middle School	168	3
3/30/2001 345	District O	rchestra	Millennium MS Orchestra	36	6 Good
3/31/2001 347	District C	horus	Millennium MS Beginning Choru	s 66	S Superior
3/31/2001 347	District C	horus	Millennium MS Advanced Chorus	s 45	5 Excellent
4/6/2001 304	District C	oncert Band	Millennium MS Concert Band 1	82	2 Excellent
4/6/2001 304	District C	oncert Band	Millennium MS Concert Band 2	49	) Good
				Band Total: 32	5
				Chorus Total: 182	2
				Orchestra Total: 36	5
				SCHOOL TOTAL: 543	3

School 5	90101	School	Name: Milwee	Middle School	Population:	1177
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/23/2001	217	District	Jazz Band	Milwee MS Jazz Band	24	Superior
2/24/2001	221	District	Band S&E	Milwee Middle School	121	
4/6/2001	304	District	Concert Band	Milwee MS Concert Band 1	70	Superior
4/6/2001	304	District	Concert Band	Milwee MS Concert Band 2	58	Excellent
					Band Total: 273	
					SCHOOL TOTAL: 273	

School 59	90056	School	ol Name: Orangewood Christian High School			
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/3/2001	284	District	Chorus	Orangewood Christian HS Mixed Chorus	39	Superior
2/3/2001	284	District	Chorus	Orangewood Christian HS Women's Chorus	23	Superior
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Orangewood Christian HS Concert Choir	39	NS
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Orangewood Christian HS Women's Choir	24	NS
				Chorus Tota	l: 125	
				SCHOOL TOTAL	.: 125	

School	590421	School	Name: Oviedo	High School F	Population:	2714
Assessment Date	e ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	180	District	Marching Band	Oviedo High School Marching Band	234	Superior
2/8/2001	357	District	Jazz Band	Oviedo HS Jazz Band	18	Superior
2/10/2001	222	District	Band S&E	Oviedo High School	188	
2/17/2001	334	District	Chorus S&E	Oviedo High School	55	
3/3/2001	259	District	Concert Band	Oviedo HS Concert Band 1	60	Superior
3/3/2001	259	District	Concert Band	Oviedo HS Concert Band 2	64	Superior
3/3/2001	259	District	Concert Band	Oviedo HS Concert Band 3	52	Excellent
3/31/2001	347	District	Chorus	Oviedo HS Beginning Women's Chorus	41	Excellent
3/31/2001	347	District	Chorus	Oviedo HS Horizons Chorus	73	Superior
3/31/2001	347	District	Chorus	Oviedo HS Men's Chorus	27	Excellent
3/31/2001	347	District	Chorus	Oviedo HS Advanced Women's Chorus	52	Superior
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Oviedo High School	13	
5/8/2001	330	State	Concert Band	Oviedo HS Concert Band	60	Excellent
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Oviedo HS Advanced Women's Chorus	47	Superior
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Oviedo HS Horizons Chorus	34	Excellent
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	Oviedo High School	28	
				Band To	tal: 689	
				Chorus To	tal: 357	
				SCHOOL TOT	AL: 1046	

School 590621	School	Name: Rock L	ake Middle School	Population:	1117
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001 334	District	Chorus S&E	Rock Lake Middle School	26	
2/23/2001 217	District	Jazz Band	Rock Lake MS Jazz Band	30	Excellent
2/24/2001 221	District	Band S&E	Rock Lake Middle School	110	
3/31/2001 347	District	Chorus	Rock Lake MS 6th Grade Chorus	41	Superior
3/31/2001 347	District	Chorus	Rock Lake MS Male Chorus	21	Excellent
3/31/2001 347	District	Chorus	Rock Lake MS 7th Grade Chorus	40	Superior
3/31/2001 347	District	Chorus	Rock Lake MS 8th Grade Chorus	48	Excellent
4/6/2001 304	District	Concert Band	Rock Lake MS Concert Band 1	87	Superior
4/6/2001 304	District	Concert Band	Rock Lake MS Concert Band 2	64	Excellent
			Bar	nd Total: 291	
			Chor	us Total: 176	
			SCHOOL	TOTAL: 467	

School 590151	School I	Name: Sanford	Middle School	Population:	1268
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall As

Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of P	articipants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001	334	District	Chorus S&E	Sanford Middle School		13	
2/23/2001	217	District	Jazz Band	Sanford MS Jazz Band		30	Good
2/24/2001	221	District	Band S&E	Sanford Middle School		123	
3/31/2001	347	District	Chorus	Sanford MS Concert Chorus		37	Excellent
4/6/2001	304	District	Concert Band	Sanford MS Concert Band 1		82	Superior
4/6/2001	304	District	Concert Band	Sanford MS Concert Band 2		45	Excellent
					Band Total:	280	
					Chorus Total:	50	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	330	

School	590181	School	Name: Semin	ole High School	Populat	ion:	2487
Assessment Dat	e ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Part	icipants	Overall Assessmer
11/4/2000	180	District	Marching Band	Seminole High School Marching E	Band	285	Superior
2/8/2001	357	District	Jazz Band	Seminole HS Jazz Band		19	Superior
2/10/2001	222	District	Band S&E	Seminole High School		98	
2/17/2001	334	District	Chorus S&E	Seminole High School		6	
3/3/2001	259	District	Concert Band	Seminole HS Concert Band 1		57	Superior
3/3/2001	259	District	Concert Band	Seminole HS Concert Band 2		47	Excellent
3/3/2001	259	District	Concert Band	Seminole HS Concert Band 3		39	Good
3/31/2001	347	District	Chorus	Seminole HS Treble Choir		45	NS
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Seminole High School		28	_
4/11/2001	336	State	Jazz Band	Seminole HS Jazz Band		18	Excellent
5/8/2001	330	State	Concert Band	Seminole HS Concert Band		57	Superior
0/0/2001	000	olato	Concort Bana		Band Total:	648	Caponor
					Chorus Total:	51	
				c	SCHOOL TOTAL:	699	
School	590201	School	Name: South	Seminole Middle School	Populat	ion:	1300
Assessment Dat	e ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Part	icipants	Overall Assessmer
2/17/2001	334	District	Chorus S&E	South Seminole Middle School		16	
2/24/2001	221	District	Band S&E	South Seminole Middle School		43	
4/6/2001	304	District	Concert Band	South Seminole MS Concert Band	ł	58	Excellent
					Band Total:	101	
					Chorus Total:	16	
				S	SCHOOL TOTAL:	117	
School	590501	School	Name: Teagu	e Middle School	Populat	ion:	1441
Assessment Dat	e ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	■ # of Part		Overall Assessmer
2/17/2001	334	District	Chorus S&E	Teague Middle School		50	
2/23/2001	217	District	Jazz Band	Teague MS Jazz Band		25	Good
2/24/2001	221	District	Band S&E	Teague Middle School		136	
3/31/2001	347	District	Chorus	Teague MS 7th/8th Grade Chours		44	Excellent
4/6/2001	304	District	Concert Band	Teague MS Concert Band 1		85	Excellent
4/6/2001	304	District	Concert Band	Teague MS Concert Band 2		58	Good
T/U/2001	304	DISTICT	Concert Danu	reague ino concert Danu Z	Band Total:	304	Guu
					Chorus Total:		
				e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e	SCHOOL TOTAL:	94 209	
						398	
School	590541	School	Name: Tuska	willa Middle School	Populat	ion:	1061
Assessment Dat	e ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Pari	icipants	Overall Assessmen

SCHOOL 33	JUJ4 I	SCHOOL	Name. Tuskawn		Fopulatio	л.	1001
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partici	pants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001	334	District	Chorus S&E	Tuskawilla Middle School		9	
2/24/2001	221	District	Band S&E	Tuskawilla Middle School		11	
3/31/2001	347	District	Chorus	Tuskawilla MS Concert Chorus	1	26	Superior
3/31/2001	347	District	Chorus	Tuskawilla MS Concert Chorus 2	2	35	Superior
3/31/2001	347	District	Chorus	Tuskawilla MS Concert Chorus 3	3	40	Superior
4/6/2001	304	District	Concert Band	Tuskawilla MS Concert Band		54	NS
					Band Total:	65	
					Chorus Total:	110	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	175	

School 5	90911	Schoo	Name: Winter	Springs High School F	Population:	2496
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	180	District	Marching Band	Winter Springs HS Marching Band	191	Superior
2/8/2001	357	District	Jazz Band	Winter Springs HS Jazz Band	24	Excellent
2/10/2001	222	District	Band S&E	Winter Springs High School	146	
2/17/2001	334	District	Chorus S&E	Winter Springs High School	59	
3/3/2001	259	District	Concert Band	Winter Springs HS Concert Band 1	59	Superior
3/3/2001	259	District	Concert Band	Winter Springs HS Concert Band 2	68	Excellent
3/31/2001	347	District	Chorus	Winter Springs HS Girls' Chamber Choir	27	Superior
3/31/2001	347	District	Chorus	Winter Springs HS Mixed Concert Chorus	73	Superior
3/31/2001	347	District	Chorus	Winter Springs HS Girls' Chorus	102	Superior
3/31/2001	347	District	Chorus	Winter Springs HS Men's Chorus	22	Superior
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Winter Springs High School	33	
5/8/2001	330	State	Concert Band	Winter Springs HS Concert Band	60	Superior
				Band To	otal: 581	-
				Chorus To	otal: 283	
				SCHOOL TOT	AL: 864	
SEMINOLE	COUNTY	TOTALS		Band To	otal: 6871	
				Chorus To	otal: 2757	
				Orchestra To	otal: 36	
				COUNTY TOT	AL: 9664	

# **ST. JOHNS**

School 5	50311	Schoo	I Name: Alice E	8. Landrum Middle School	Populat	ion:	1019
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Par	ticipants	Overall Assessment
3/3/2001	314	District	Band S&E	Alice B. Landrum Middle School		25	
4/7/2001	309	District	Concert Band	Landrum MS Concert Band		38	Excellent
					Band Total:	63	
				S	CHOOL TOTAL:	63	
School 5	50251	Schoo	I Name: Allen D	). Nease Senior High School	Populat	ion:	1431
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	- # of Par	ticipants	Overall Assessment
10/28/2000	159	District	Marching Band	Allen D. Nease SHS Marching Ban	d	50	Superior
2/17/2001	313	District	Band S&E	Allen D. Nease Senior High School		18	
2/17/2001	246	District	Jazz Band	Allen D. Nease SHS Jazz Band		17	Excellent
2/17/2001	231	District	Chorus S&E	Allen D. Nease Senior High School		14	
3/10/2001	274	District	Concert Band	Allen D. Nease SHS Concert Band		44	Good
3/13/2001	352	District	Chorus	Allen D. Nease SHS Concert Choru		38	Excellent
5/15/2001	552	District	Chorus	Allen D. Nease Sh5 Concert Chort	Band Total:	129	LACEMENT
					Chorus Total:	52	
				6			
				5	CHOOL TOTAL:	181	
School 5	50411	Schoo	I Name: Bartrai	n Trail High School	Populat	ion:	1246
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Par	ticipants	Overall Assessment
10/28/2000	159	District	Marching Band	Bartram Trail HS Marching Band		46	Superior
2/17/2001	313	District	Band S&E	Bartram Trail High School		42	
3/10/2001	274	District	Concert Band	Bartram Trail HS Concert Band		40	Superior
5/3/2001	328	State	Concert Band	Bartram Trail HS Concert Band		44	Excellent
					Band Total:	172	
				S	CHOOL TOTAL:	172	
School 5	50371	Schoo	Name: Gambl	e Rogers Middle School	Populat	ion:	977
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	•	ticipants	
3/3/2001	314	District	Band S&E	Gamble Rogers Middle School		52	
4/7/2001	309	District	Concert Band	Gamble Rogers MS Concert Band		73	Excellent
		21011101			Band Total:	125	_///
				S	CHOOL TOTAL:	125	
School 5	50401	Schoo	Name: Pedro	Menendez High School	Populat	ion:	1197
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	•	ticipants	
10/28/2000	159	District	Marching Band	Pedro Menendez HS Marching Bar		69	Excellent
2/17/2001	313	District	Band S&E	Pedro Menendez High School		42	
2/17/2001	231	District	Chorus S&E	Pedro Menendez High School		7	
3/10/2001	274	District	Concert Band	Pedro Menendez HS Concert Band	4	, 56	Good
3/13/2001	352	District	Chorus	Pedro Menendez HS Concert Chor		24	NS
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E		uo	24 1	NO
H/11/2001	333	Slate	Danu Sae	Pedro Menendez High School	Dond Total		
					Band Total:	168	
					Chorus Total:	31	
				S	CHOOL TOTAL:	199	

School 5	50171	School N	ame: R. J. Mu	urray Middle School	Ρορι	lation:	592
Assessment Date			ype of Organization	Performing Organization	# o	f Participants	Overall Assessment
3/3/2001	314		Band S&E	R. J. Murray Middle School		16	
4/7/2001	309	District (	Concert Band	R. J. Murray MS Concert Band		45	Good
					Band Total:	61	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	61	
School 5	50301	School N	ame: Sebasti	an Middle School	Рори	lation:	818
Assessment Date	ID	District/State T	ype of Organization	Performing Organization	# o	f Participants	Overall Assessment
3/3/2001	314	District E	Band S&E	Sebastian Middle School		11	
4/7/2001	309	District (	Concert Band	Sebastian MS Concert Band		64	Excellent
					Band Total:	75	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	75	
School 5	50181	School N	ame: St. Aug	ustine High School	Рори	lation:	1553
Assessment Date	ID	District/State T	ype of Organization	Performing Organization	- # 0	f Participants	Overall Assessment
10/28/2000	159	District N	Marching Band	St. Augustine HS Marching Ban	d	98	Superior
2/17/2001	313	District E	Band S&E	St. Augustine High School		85	
2/17/2001	246	District	Jazz Band	St. Augustine HS Jazz Band 1		22	Superior
2/17/2001	246	District	Jazz Band	St. Augustine HS Jazz Band 2		20	Good
2/17/2001	231		Chorus S&E	St. Augustine High School		34	
3/10/2001	274		Concert Band	St. Augustine HS Concert Band		54	Excellent
3/13/2001	352		Chorus	St. Augustine HS Women's Cho	rus	50	NS
3/13/2001	352		Chorus	St. Augustine HS Chamber Sing		43	NS
3/13/2001	352		Chorus	St. Augustine HS Madrigal Sing		29	Excellent
3/30/2001	345		Drchestra	St. Augustine HS Orchestra		31	Excellent
4/2/2001	350		Drchestra S&E	St. Augustine High School		8	Execution
4/11/2001	335		Band S&E	St. Augustine High School		3	
4/26/2001	333		Drchestra	St. Augustine HS Orchestra		31	Good
	353 354		Chorus S&E	-		15	Guu
5/12/2001	304	State (	Shorus S&E	St. Augustine High School	Dand Tatal		
					Band Total:	282	
					Chorus Total:	171	
					Orchestra Total: SCHOOL TOTAL:	70 523	
	50321			land Point Middle School	•	Ilation:	
Assessment Date 2/17/2001	ір 231		ype of Organization Chorus S&E	Performing Organization Switzerland Point Middle Schoo		f Participants	Overall Assessment
				••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••	•	22	
3/3/2001	314		Band S&E	Switzerland Point Middle Schoo		41	Eventer
3/31/2001	347		Chorus	Switzerland Point MS Treble Ch		66	Excellent
4/7/2001	309	District (	Concert Band	Switzerland Point MS Concert B		73	Excellent
					Band Total:	114	
					Chorus Total:	88	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	202	
ST. JOHNS (	COUNTY	TOTALS			Band Total:	1189	
					Chorus Total:	342	
					Orchestra Total:	70	

Orchestra Total: 70 COUNTY TOTAL: 1601

## **ST. LUCIE**

School 560072	School Name: Da	n McCarty Middle School	Population:	1003
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of Organizati	on Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessmen
2/3/2001 198	District Band S&E	Dan McCarty Middle School	57	
3/17/2001 269	District Concert Ban	d Dan McCarty MS Concert Band	52	Excellent
		Ba	and Total: 109	
		SCHOO	L TOTAL: 109	
School 560161	School Name: Ft.	Pierce Central High School	Population:	1588
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of Organizati	on Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000 183	District Marching Ba	nd Ft. Pierce CHS Marching Band	58	Excellent
2/3/2001 198	District Band S&E	Ft. Pierce Central High School	28	
2/17/2001 319	District Chorus S&E	Ft. Pierce Central High School	12	
3/3/2001 270	District Concert Ban	-	47	Good
3/23/2001 297	District Chorus	Ft. Pierce CHS Cobra Chorale	33	Excellent
5/5/2001 353	State Chorus S&E	Ft. Pierce Central High School	2	
0,0,2001 000		0	and Total: 133	
			rus Total: 47	
			L TOTAL: 180	
Cabaal ECOOF4	Cohool Nomor Et	Disease Magnet COTA	Denulation	200
School 560051		Pierce Magnet SOTA	Population:	
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of Organizati		# of Participants	
2/3/2001 198	District Band S&E	Ft. Pierce Magnet School of the Arts	10	
2/17/2001 319	District Chorus S&E	Ft. Pierce Magnet School of the Arts	25	
3/17/2001 269	District Concert Ban	0	25	
3/23/2001 297	District Chorus	Ft. Pierce Magnet SOTA Singing Warriors		
			and Total: 35	
			rus Total: 56	
		SCHOO	L TOTAL: 91	
School 560201	School Name: Ft.	Pierce Westwood High School	Population:	1440
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of Organizati	on Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000 183	District Marching Ba	nd Ft. Pierce Westwood HS Marching Band	68	Excellent
2/3/2001 198	District Band S&E	Ft. Pierce Westwood High School	33	
2/17/2001 319	District Chorus S&E	Ft. Pierce Westwood High School	30	
3/3/2001 270	District Concert Ban	d Ft. Pierce Westwood HS Concert Band	41	Disqualified
3/23/2001 297	District Chorus	Ft. Pierce Westwood HS Concert Chorale	e 35	
3/23/2001 297	District Chorus	Ft. Pierce Westwood HS Womens' Conce		
5/5/2001 353	State Chorus S&E	Ft. Pierce Westwood High School	5	•
0,0,2001 000		-	and Total: 142	
			rus Total: 97	
			L TOTAL: 239	
	<b>.</b>			
School 560005		hn Carroll High School	# of Dominium	
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of Organizati		# of Participants	
2/3/2001 198	District Band S&E	John Carroll High School	6 And Totali	
			and Total: 6	
		SCHOO	L TOTAL: 6	

School 5	60121	School	Name: Lincoli	n Park Academy	Population:	1835
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/3/2001	198	District	Band S&E	Lincoln Park Academy (HS)	62	
2/3/2001	198	District	Band S&E	Lincoln Park Academy (MS)	44	
2/17/2001	319	District	Chorus S&E	Lincoln Park Academy (HS)	12	
2/17/2001	319	District	Chorus S&E	Lincoln Park Academy (MS)	5	
3/3/2001	270	District	Concert Band	Lincoln Park Academy HS Symphonic Band	79	Excellent
3/17/2001	269	District	Concert Band	Lincoln Park Academy MS Concert Band 1	37	Excellent
3/17/2001	269	District	Concert Band	Lincoln Park Academy MS Concert Band 2	61	Superior
3/17/2001	239	District	Orchestra	Lincoln Park Academy HS Sinfonia Orchestra	37	Superior
3/17/2001	239	District	Orchestra	Lincoln Park Academy MS Adv. Orchestra	32	Superior
3/17/2001	239	District	Orchestra	Lincoln Park Academy HS Philharmonia	65	Superior
3/17/2001	239	District	Orchestra	Lincoln Park Academy MS Int. Orchestra	35	Superior
3/17/2001	238	District	Orchestra S&E	Lincoln Park Academy (HS)	133	
3/23/2001	297	District	Chorus	Lincoln Park Academy Women's Chorus	36	Superior
3/23/2001	297	District	Chorus	Lincoln Park Academy HS Mixed Chorus	63	Superior
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Lincoln Park Academy	6	
4/26/2001	333	State	Orchestra	Lincoln Park Academy HS String Orchestra	71	Superior
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Lincoln Park Academy HS Mixed Chorus	57	Superior
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Lincoln Park Academy HS Girl's Chorus	33	Excellent
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Lincoln Park Academy	4	
				Band To	otal: 289	
				Chorus To	otal: 210	
				Orchestra To	otal: 373	
				SCHOOL TOT	AL: 872	

School 560261	School Name	: Northp	ort Middle School	Populatio	n:	951
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of	Organization	Performing Organization	# of Particip	ants	Overall Assessment
2/3/2001 198	District Band	S&E	Northport Middle School		47	
2/17/2001 319	District Choru	s S&E	Northport Middle School		26	
3/17/2001 269	District Conc	ert Band	Northport MS Concert Band		54	Excellent
				Band Total:	01	
				Chorus Total:	26	
				SCHOOL TOTAL:	27	

School 5	60301	School	Name: Port St	. Lucie High School	Population	n: 1774
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Particip	ants Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	183	District	Marching Band	Port St. Lucie HS Marching Band	d 1	21 Superior
2/2/2001	211	District	Jazz Band	Port St. Lucie HS Jazz Band		17 Superior
2/3/2001	198	District	Band S&E	Port St. Lucie High School		93
3/3/2001	270	District	Concert Band	Port St. Lucie HS Concert Band		67 Excellent
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Port St. Lucie High School		39
4/11/2001	336	State	Jazz Band	Port St. Lucie HS Jazz Band		18 Excellent
5/3/2001	329	State	Concert Band	Port St. Lucie HS Concert Band		45 Excellent
					Band Total: 4	00
					SCHOOL TOTAL: 4	00

School 5	60011	Schoo	I Name: Saint	Anastasia Middle School			
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/3/2001	198	District	Band S&E	Saint Anastasia Middle School		58	
3/17/2001	269	District	Concert Band	Saint Anastasia MS Concert Band		66	Excellent
				Ba	nd Total:	124	
				SCHOOL	TOTAL:	124	
School 5	60391	Schoo	I Name: South	nern Oaks Middle School	Popu	lation:	1049
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/3/2001	198	District	Band S&E	Southern Oaks Middle School		43	
3/17/2001	269	District	Concert Band	Southern Oaks MS Concert Band		30	Excellent
				Ba	nd Total:	73	
				SCHOOL	TOTAL:	73	
School 5	60401	Schoo	I Name: St. Lu	cie West Centennial High School	Popu	lation:	1582
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	183	District	Marching Band	St. Lucie West Centennial HS Marching B	an	88	Superior
2/3/2001	198	District	Band S&E	St. Lucie West Centennial High School		36	
2/17/2001	319	District	Chorus S&E	St. Lucie West Centennial High School		53	
3/3/2001	270	District	Concert Band	St. Lucie West Centennial HS Concert Ba	nd	67	Good
3/23/2001	297	District	Chorus	St. Lucie West Centennial HS Concert Ch	orale	19	Superior
3/23/2001	297	District	Chorus	St. Lucie West Centennial HS Women's C	horale	25	Superior
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	St. Lucie West Centennial HS Concert Ch	orale	19	Excellent
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	St. Lucie West Centennial HS Women's C	horale	25	Excellent
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	St. Lucie West Centennial High School		35	
				0	nd Total:	191	
				Chor	us Total:	176	
					TOTAL:	367	
School 5	60131	Schoo	I Name: St. Lu	Icie West Middle School	Popu	lation:	924
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	- # of	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/3/2001	198	District	Band S&E	St. Lucie West Middle School		29	
3/17/2001	269	District	Concert Band	St. Lucie West MS Concert Band		55	Excellent
				Ba	nd Total:	84	
				SCHOOL	_ TOTAL:	84	
ST. LUCIE C	OUNTY	TOTALS			nd Total:	1687	
				Chor	us Total:	612	
				Orches	tra Total:	373	
				COUNT	( TOTAL:	2672	

#### **SUMTER**

School 6001	71 Scho	ol Name: South	Sumter High School	Populat	ion:	862
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Par	ticipants	Overall Assessment
11/11/2000 189	9 District	Marching Band	South Sumter High School Marc	hing Band	54	Excellent
2/3/2001 232	2 District	Chorus S&E	South Sumter High School		1	
2/16/2001 247	7 District	Jazz Band	South Sumter HS Jazz Band		18	Excellent
2/17/2001 200	D District	Band S&E	South Sumter High School		142	
3/10/2001 275	5 District	Concert Band	South Sumter HS Concert Band		47	Excellent
4/11/2001 335	5 State	Band S&E	South Sumter High School		14	
5/12/2001 354	4 State	Chorus S&E	South Sumter High School		1	
			-	Band Total:	275	
				Chorus Total:	2	
				SCHOOL TOTAL:	277	
School 6000	42 Scho	ol Name: South	Sumter Middle School	Populat	ion:	874
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	- # of Par	ticipants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001 200	D District	Band S&E	South Sumter Middle School		40	
3/17/2001 276	6 District	Concert Band	South Sumter MS Concert Band		55	Superior
				Band Total:	95	·
				SCHOOL TOTAL:	95	
School 6001	61 Scho	ol Name: Wildw	ood High School			543
	61 Scho District/State	ol Name: Wildwo	ood High School	Populat	ion:	
	District/State		Performing Organization	Populat	ion:	
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	•	Populat	ticipants	
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	<b>Populat</b> # of Par	ticipants	
Assessment Date ID 2/17/2001 200	District/State D District	Type of Organization Band S&E	Performing Organization	Populat # of Par Band Total:	ticipants 10 10 10	Overall Assessment
Assessment Date ID 2/17/2001 200	District/State D District	Type of Organization Band S&E	Performing Organization Wildwood High School	Populat # of Par Band Total: SCHOOL TOTAL: Populat	ticipants 10 10 10	Overall Assessment
Assessment Date ID 2/17/2001 200 School 6000 Assessment Date ID	District/State District 82 Scho District/State	Type of Organization Band S&E ol Name: Wildwo	Performing Organization Wildwood High School ood Middle School	Populat # of Par Band Total: SCHOOL TOTAL: Populat	ticipants 10 10 10 10	Overall Assessment
Assessment Date ID 2/17/2001 200 School 6000 Assessment Date ID	District/State District 82 Scho District/State District	Type of Organization Band S&E ol Name: Wildwe Type of Organization	Performing Organization Wildwood High School ood Middle School Performing Organization	Populat # of Par Band Total: SCHOOL TOTAL: Populat	ion: ticipants 10 10 10 10 tion: ticipants	Overall Assessment
Assessment Date ID 2/17/2001 200 School 6000 Assessment Date ID 2/17/2001 200	District/State District 82 Scho District/State District	Type of Organization Band S&E ol Name: Wildwe Type of Organization Band S&E	Performing Organization Wildwood High School ood Middle School Performing Organization Wildwood Middle School	Populat # of Par Band Total: SCHOOL TOTAL: Populat	ticipants 10 10 10 10 tion: ticipants 15	Overall Assessment 591 Overall Assessment
Assessment Date         ID           2/17/2001         200           School         6000           Assessment Date         ID           2/17/2001         200	District/State District 82 Scho District/State District	Type of Organization Band S&E ol Name: Wildwe Type of Organization Band S&E	Performing Organization Wildwood High School ood Middle School Performing Organization Wildwood Middle School	Populat # of Par Band Total: SCHOOL TOTAL: Populat # of Par	ion: ticipants 10 10 10 10 ticipants 15 34	Overall Assessment 591 Overall Assessment
Assessment Date ID 2/17/2001 200 School 6000 Assessment Date ID 2/17/2001 200	District/State District 82 Schoo District/State District 5 District	Type of Organization Band S&E ol Name: Wildwe Type of Organization Band S&E	Performing Organization Wildwood High School ood Middle School Performing Organization Wildwood Middle School	Populat # of Par Band Total: SCHOOL TOTAL: Populat # of Par Band Total:	ion: ticipants 10 10 10 10 tion: ticipants 15 34 49	Overall Assessment 591 Overall Assessment
Assessment Date ID 2/17/2001 200 School 6000 Assessment Date ID 2/17/2001 200 3/17/2001 276	District/State District 82 Schoo District/State District 5 District	Type of Organization Band S&E ol Name: Wildwe Type of Organization Band S&E	Performing Organization Wildwood High School ood Middle School Performing Organization Wildwood Middle School	Populat # of Par Band Total: SCHOOL TOTAL: Populat # of Par Band Total: SCHOOL TOTAL:	ion: ticipants 10 10 10 10 ticipants 15 34 49 49	Overall Assessment 591 Overall Assessment

#### **SUWANNEE**

School 6	510091	School	Name:	Branfor	rd High School	Popula	ation:	647
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Orga	anization	Performing Organization	# of F	Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	185	District	Marching	g Band	Branford High School Marching	Band	44	Excellent
2/13/2001	311	District	Band S&	E	Branford High School		38	
3/10/2001	254	District	Concert I	Band	Branford MS/HS Concert Band		21	Good
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&	E	Branford High School		1	
					C C	Band Total:	104	
						SCHOOL TOTAL:	104	
School 6	510043	School	Name:	Suwani	nee High School	Popula	ation:	1370
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Orga	anization	Performing Organization	- # of F	Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	185	District	Marching	g Band	Suwannee High School Marchi	ng Band	68	Superior
2/13/2001	311	District	Band S&	Ē	Suwannee High School	-	76	·
3/10/2001	254	District	Concert I	Band	Suwannee HS Concert Band		64	Excellent
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&	E	Suwannee High School		3	
					0	Band Total:	211	
						SCHOOL TOTAL:	211	
School 6	10051	School	Name:	Suwani	nee Middle School	Popul	ation:	948
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Orga	anization	Performing Organization	- # of F	Participants	Overall Assessment
2/13/2001	311	District	Band S&	E	Suwannee Middle School		20	
3/10/2001	254	District	Concert I	Band	Suwannee MS Concert Band		57	Superior
						Band Total:	77	·
						SCHOOL TOTAL:	77	
SUWANNEE		Y TOTALS				Band Total:	392	
						COUNTY TOTAL:	392	

# TAYLOR

School 6	20161	School	Name: Ta	lor County High School	Popu	lation:	912
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organizat	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	185	District	Marching Ba	d Taylor County HS Marching Bar	nd	97	Superior
2/9/2001	230	District	Chorus S&E	Taylor County High School		19	
2/13/2001	311	District	Band S&E	Taylor County High School		9	
3/2/2001	279	District	Chorus	Taylor County HS Singers		38	Disgualified
3/10/2001	254	District	Concert Ban	Taylor County HS Concert Band	1	69	Excellent
					Band Total:	175	
					Chorus Total:	57	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	232	
School 6	20031	School	Name: Ta	lor County Middle School	Popu	lation:	765
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organizat	Performing Organization	# of	Participants	Overall Assessment
3/10/2001	254	District	Concert Ban	Taylor County MS Concert Band	k	62	NS
					Band Total:	62	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	62	
TAYLOR CO	UNTY TO	DTALS			Band Total:	237	
					Chorus Total:	57	
					COUNTY TOTAL:	294	

## UNION

School 6	30022	Schoo	l Name: Lake E	Butler Middle School	Popula	tion:	685
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Pa	articipants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001	192	District	Band S&E	Lake Butler Middle School		36	
3/17/2001	256	District	Concert Band	Lake Butler MS Concert Band 1		30	Excellent
3/17/2001	256	District	Concert Band	Lake Butler MS Concert Band 2		39	Excellent
					Band Total:	105	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	105	
School 6	30021	Schoo	Name: Union	County High School	Popula	tion:	611
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Pa	articipants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	186	District	Marching Band	Union County High School Marc	hing Band	109	Superior
2/17/2001	192	District	Band S&E	Union County High School		28	
3/10/2001	255	District	Concert Band	Union County HS Concert Band		64	Superior
					Band Total:	201	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	201	
UNION COU	NTY TO	TALS			Band Total:	306	
					COUNTY TOTAL:	306	

#### VOLUSIA

School 6	644941	School Na	me: Atlantic	c High School	Popula	ation:	1623
Assessment Date		District/State Typ	pe of Organization	Performing Organization	# of F	articipants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	180	District M	arching Band	Atlantic HS Marching Band		74	Superior
2/8/2001	357	District Ja	azz Band	Atlantic HS Jazz Band		19	Excellent
2/10/2001	222	District Ba	and S&E	Atlantic High School		108	
2/17/2001	334	District CI	horus S&E	Atlantic High School		47	
3/3/2001	259	District Co	oncert Band	Atlantic HS Concert Band		53	Excellent
3/31/2001	347	District CI	horus	Atlantic HS Women's Chorus		21	Superior
5/12/2001	356	State CI	horus	Atlantic HS Women's Chorus		18	Excellent
5/12/2001	354	State CI	horus S&E	Atlantic High School		31	
				5	Band Total:	254	
					Chorus Total:	117	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	371	
School 6	640745	School Na	me: Campb	ell Middle School	Popula	ation:	1312
Assessment Date	e ID	District/State Typ	<ul> <li>of Organization</li> </ul>	Performing Organization	•	articipants	Overall Assessment
2/24/2001	221		and S&E	Campbell Middle School		63	
				·	Band Total:	63	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	63	
School 6	641453	School Na	me: Deland	High School	Popula	ation:	2600
Assessment Date	e ID	District/State Typ	pe of Organization	Performing Organization	- # of F	articipants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	180	District M	arching Band	Deland High School Marching I	Band	97	Superior
2/10/2001	222		and S&E	Deland High School		44	·
2/17/2001	334	District CI	horus S&E	Deland High School		56	
3/3/2001	259		oncert Band	Deland HS Concert Band		56	Excellent
3/31/2001	347		horus	Deland HS Chorale		49	Superior
4/11/2001	335		and S&E	Deland High School		8	
5/12/2001	356		horus	Deland HS Chorale		51	Excellent
5/12/2001	354		horus S&E	Deland High School		37	Exconorm
0/12/2001	001			Bolana High Contool	Band Total:	205	
					Chorus Total:	193	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	398	
School 6	641531	School Na	me: Deland	Middle School	Popula	ation:	1546
					•		
Assessment Date	e ID	District/State Tvr	pe of Organization	Performing Organization	# OT P	articipants	Overall Assessment
Assessment Date			pe of Organization	Performing Organization Deland Middle School	# Of F	articipants 24	Overall Assessment
Assessment Date 2/24/2001	221	District Ba	and S&E	Deland Middle School	# OI F	24	
Assessment Date		District Ba	e e	0 0	# or P Band Total:		Overall Assessment

78

SCHOOL TOTAL:

School	646761	School N	lame: Delton	a High School	Popula	tion:	2355
Assessment Da	ate ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Pa	rticipants	Overall Assessment
10/28/2000	0 181	District	Marching Band	Deltona HS Marching Band		120	Superior
2/10/2001	222	District	Band S&E	Deltona High School		133	
3/3/2001	259	District	Concert Band	Deltona HS Concert Band 1		48	Excellent
3/3/2001	259	District	Concert Band	Deltona HS Concert Band 2		49	Excellent
3/31/2001	347	District	Chorus	Deltona HS Concert Chorus		60	Superior
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Deltona High School		5	
5/12/2001	356	State	Chorus	Deltona HS Mixed Chorus		60	Superior
					Band Total:	355	-
					Chorus Total:	120	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	475	
School	641702	School N	ame: Delton	a Middle School	Population:		1305
Assessment Da	ate ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Pa	rticipants	Overall Assessment
2/24/2001	221	District	Band S&E	Deltona Middle School		132	
4/6/2001	304	District	Concert Band	Deltona MS Concertt Band 1		64	Superior
4/6/2001	304	District	Concert Band	Deltona MS Concertt Band 2		44	Excellent
					Band Total:	240	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	240	
School	646791	School N	lame: Galaxy	Middle School	Popula	tion:	1542
Assessment Da	ate ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Pa	rticipants	Overall Assessment
2/23/2001	217	District	Jazz Band	Galaxy Middle School Jazz Band	k	25	Excellent
2/24/2001	221	District	Band S&E	Galaxy Middle School		155	
4/6/2001	304	District	Concert Band	Galaxy MS Concert Band 1		59	Excellent
4/6/2001	304	District	Concert Band	Galaxy MS Concert Band 2		83	Superior
					Band Total:	322	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	322	
School	647771	School N	lame: Heritag	ge Middle School	Popula	tion:	1375
School Assessment Da	-	School N District/State	Name: Heritag	ge Middle School Performing Organization	•	tion:	1375 Overall Assessment
	-		-		•		
Assessment Da	ate ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	•	rticipants	
Assessment Da 2/24/2001	ate ID 221	District/State District	Type of Organization Band S&E	Performing Organization Heritage Middle School	•	rticipants 28	Overall Assessment
Assessment Da 2/24/2001 3/31/2001	ate ID 221 347	District/State District District	Type of Organization Band S&E Chorus	Performing Organization Heritage Middle School Heritage MS Mixed Chorus	•	rticipants 28 75	Overall Assessment
Assessment Da 2/24/2001 3/31/2001 4/6/2001	ate ID 221 347 304	District/State District District District	Type of Organization Band S&E Chorus Concert Band	Performing Organization Heritage Middle School Heritage MS Mixed Chorus Heritage MS Concert Band 1	•	rticipants 28 75 28	Overall Assessment Superior Excellent
Assessment Da 2/24/2001 3/31/2001 4/6/2001	ate ID 221 347 304	District/State District District District	Type of Organization Band S&E Chorus Concert Band	Performing Organization Heritage Middle School Heritage MS Mixed Chorus Heritage MS Concert Band 1	# of Pa	rticipants 28 75 28 34	Overall Assessment Superior Excellent

School 6	43436	Schoo	l Name: Mainla	nd High School	Populatio	n:	2101
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partici	oants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	180	District	Marching Band	Mainland HS Marching Band		131	Superior
2/10/2001	222	District	Band S&E	Mainland High School		30	
2/17/2001	334	District	Chorus S&E	Mainland High School		42	
3/3/2001	259	District	Concert Band	Mainland HS Concert Band		52	Superior
3/30/2001	345	District	Orchestra	Mainland HS Orchestra		10	Excellent
3/31/2001	347	District	Chorus	Mainland HS Chamber Choir		27	Excellent
3/31/2001	347	District	Chorus	Mainland HS Mixed Chorus		86	Excellent
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Mainland High School		1	
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	Mainland High School		13	
					Band Total:	214	
					Chorus Total:	168	
					Orchestra Total:	10	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	392	

School 643839	Schoo	l Name: New Si	myrna Beach High School	Population:	1922
Assessment Date ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000 180	District	Marching Band	New Smyrna Beach HS Marching Band	84	Excellent
2/10/2001 222	District	Band S&E	New Smyrna Beach High School	14	
2/17/2001 334	District	Chorus S&E	New Smyrna Beach High School	20	
3/3/2001 259	District	Concert Band	New Smyrna Beach HS Concert Band	56	Good
3/31/2001 347	District	Chorus	New Smyrna Beach HS Mixed Chorus	50	CO
4/11/2001 335	State	Band S&E	New Smyrna Beach High School	1	
5/12/2001 354	State	Chorus S&E	New Smyrna Beach High School	7	
			Band	Total: 155	
			Chorus	Total: 77	
			SCHOOL TO	DTAL: 232	

School 643931	School Nam	e: New Sr	nyrna Beach Middle School F	Population:	1626
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type	of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/23/2001 217	District Jazz	z Band	New Smyrna Beach MS Jazz Band	25	Good
2/24/2001 221	District Ban	d S&E	New Smyrna Beach Middle School	49	
4/6/2001 304	District Con	cert Band	New Smyrna Beach MS Concert Band	80	Excellent
			Band To	otal: 154	
			SCHOOL TOT	AL: 154	

School 644235	School Name	: Ormono	d Beach Middle School	Population:	1720
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of	Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001 334	District Choru	s S&E	Ormond Beach Middle School	38	
3/30/2001 345	District Orche	stra	Ormond Beach MS Orchestra	29	Excellent
3/31/2001 347	District Choru	S	Ormond Beach MS 8th Grade Chorus	24	Excellent
3/31/2001 347	District Choru	S	Ormond Beach MS 6th/7th Grade Choir	42	Excellent
4/6/2001 304	District Conce	ert Band	Ormond Beach MS Concert Band	57	Good
			Banc	l Total: 57	
			Chorus	s Total: 104	
			Orchestra	a Total: 29	
			SCHOOL 1	OTAL: 190	

School 6	646881	School	Name: Pine Ri	idge High School	Population:	2226
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessmer
11/4/2000	180	District	Marching Band	Pine Ridge HS Marching Band	99	Excellent
2/8/2001	357	District	Jazz Band	Pine Ridge HS Jazz Band	14	NS
2/10/2001	222	District	Band S&E	Pine Ridge High School	24	
2/17/2001	334	District	Chorus S&E	Pine Ridge High School	24	
3/3/2001	259	District	Concert Band	Pine Ridge HS Concert Band	50	Good
3/31/2001	347	District	Chorus	Pine Ridge HS Concert Choir	38	Excellent
					Band Total: 187	
					Chorus Total: 62	
					SCHOOL TOTAL: 249	
School 6	645836	School	Name: Seabre	eze Senior High School	Population:	1530
Assessment Date	ID					
		District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessmer
11/4/2000	180	District/State	Type of Organization Marching Band	Seabreeze SHS Marching Band	# of Participants 67	Overall Assessmer Excellent
	180 222				•	
2/10/2001		District	Marching Band	Seabreeze SHS Marching Band	67	
11/4/2000 2/10/2001 2/17/2001 3/3/2001	222	District District	Marching Band Band S&E	Seabreeze SHS Marching Band Seabreeze Senior High School	67 29	
2/10/2001 2/17/2001	222 334	District District District	Marching Band Band S&E Chorus S&E	Seabreeze SHS Marching Band Seabreeze Senior High School Seabreeze Senior High School	67 29 15	Excellent
2/10/2001 2/17/2001 3/3/2001	222 334 259	District District District District	Marching Band Band S&E Chorus S&E Concert Band	Seabreeze SHS Marching Band Seabreeze Senior High School Seabreeze Senior High School Seabreeze SHS Concert Band	67 29 15 29	Excellent
2/10/2001 2/17/2001 3/3/2001 3/30/2001 3/31/2001	222 334 259 345	District District District District District	Marching Band Band S&E Chorus S&E Concert Band Orchestra	Seabreeze SHS Marching Band Seabreeze Senior High School Seabreeze Senior High School Seabreeze SHS Concert Band Seabreeze SHS Orchestra	67 29 15 29 35 32	Excellent Excellent Superior
2/10/2001 2/17/2001 3/3/2001 3/30/2001 3/31/2001 3/31/2001	222 334 259 345 347	District District District District District	Marching Band Band S&E Chorus S&E Concert Band Orchestra Chorus	Seabreeze SHS Marching Band Seabreeze Senior High School Seabreeze Senior High School Seabreeze SHS Concert Band Seabreeze SHS Orchestra Seabreeze SHS Concert Choir	67 29 15 29 35 32	Excellent Excellent Superior Good
2/10/2001 2/17/2001 3/3/2001 3/30/2001	222 334 259 345 347 347	District District District District District District	Marching Band Band S&E Chorus S&E Concert Band Orchestra Chorus Chorus	Seabreeze SHS Marching Band Seabreeze Senior High School Seabreeze Senior High School Seabreeze SHS Concert Band Seabreeze SHS Orchestra Seabreeze SHS Concert Choir Seabreeze SHS Women's Choru	67 29 15 29 35 32 32	Excellent Excellent Superior Good

School		Scho District/State	ol Name:		Sands Middle School		ulation:	1993
						SCHOOL TOTAL:	279	
						Orchestra Total:	79	
						Chorus Total:	74	
						Band Total:	126	
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus	S&E	Seabreeze Senior High	School	7	
4/20/2001	333	Sidle	Orchest	la	Seableeze SHS Olches	olla	30	EXCellent

		001100			i opulation.	1555
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/17/2001	334	District	Chorus S&E	Silver Sands Middle School	40	
2/24/2001	221	District	Band S&E	Silver Sands Middle School	54	
3/31/2001	347	District	Chorus	Silver Sands MS 6th Grade Chorus	28	CO
3/31/2001	347	District	Chorus	Silver Sands MS 7th/8th Grade Chorus	32	Excellent
4/6/2001	304	District	Concert Band	Silver Sands MS Concert Band 1	32	Excellent
4/6/2001	304	District	Concert Band	Silver Sands MS Concert Band 2	35	Excellent
				Band 1	Total: 121	
				Chorus 1	Total: 100	
				SCHOOL TO	TAL: 221	

School 64634	3 School Name	Southwester	rn Middle School	Population:	663
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of	Organization Perfor	rming Organization	# of Participants	overall Assessment
4/6/2001 304	District Conce	rt Band Sout	thwestern MS Concert Band	42	Good
				Band Total: 42	2
			5	SCHOOL TOTAL: 42	2

School 6	644436	Schoo	I Name: Spruce	e Creek High School	Рори	lation:	2304
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# o	f Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	180	District	Marching Band	Spruce Creek HS Marching Band		170	Superior
2/8/2001	357	District	Jazz Band	Spruce Creek HS Jazz Band I		25	Superior
2/8/2001	357	District	Jazz Band	Spruce Creek HS Jazz Band II		24	Excellent
2/10/2001	222	District	Band S&E	Spruce Creek High School		208	
2/17/2001	334	District	Chorus S&E	Spruce Creek High School		75	
3/3/2001	259	District	Concert Band	Spruce Creek HS Concert Band 1		44	Superior
3/3/2001	259	District	Concert Band	Spruce Creek HS Concert Band 2		76	Excellent
3/30/2001	345	District	Orchestra	Spruce Creek HS Orchestra		21	Superior
3/31/2001	347	District	Chorus	Spruce Creek HS Women's Chor	JS	45	Superior
3/31/2001	347	District	Chorus	Spruce Creek HS Men's Chorus		41	Superior
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Spruce Creek High School		96	
4/11/2001	336	State	Jazz Band	Spruce Creek HS Jazz Band		25	Superior
4/26/2001	333	State	Orchestra	Spruce Creek HS Orchestra		22	Excellent
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Spruce Creek HS Concert Chorus	6	42	Excellent
5/5/2001	355	State	Chorus	Spruce Creek HS Women's Chord		45	Excellent
5/5/2001	353	State	Chorus S&E	Spruce Creek High School		65	
5/8/2001	330	State	Concert Band	Spruce Creek HS Concert Band		44	Excellent
0,0,200.		• • • • •			Band Total:	712	
					Chorus Total:	313	
					Orchestra Total:	43	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	1068	
School 6	640023	Schoo	I Name: Trinity	Christian - Volusia			
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# o	f Participants	Overall Assessment
4/6/2001	304	District	Concert Band	Trinity Christian-Volusia Concert E	Band	28	Good
					Band Total:	28	
				:	SCHOOL TOTAL:	28	
School 6	640029	Schoo	Name: Warner	r Christian Academy			
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# o	f Participants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	180	District	Marching Band	Warner Christian Marching Band		70	Superior
2/8/2001	357	District	Jazz Band	Warner Christian Jazz Band		20	Excellent
2/24/2001	221	District	Band S&E	Warner Christian Academy		84	
4/6/2001	304	District	Concert Band	Warner Christian Concert Band		42	Superior
					Band Total:	216	
				:	SCHOOL TOTAL:	216	
VOLUSIA C		TOTALS			Band Total:	3619	
	-	-			Chorus Total:	1403	
					Orchestra Total:	161	
					COUNTY TOTAL:	5183	
						0100	

## WAKULLA

School 6	50012	Schoo	I Name: Rivers	prings Middle School	Populati	on:	525
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Parti	cipants	Overall Assessment
2/13/2001	311	District	Band S&E	Riversprings Middle School		14	
3/10/2001	254	District	Concert Band	Riversprings MS Concert Band		38	Good
					Band Total:	52	
				S	CHOOL TOTAL:	52	
School 6	50071	Schoo	Name: Wakull	a High School	Populati	on:	1211
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Parti	cipants	Overall Assessment
11/4/2000	185	District	Marching Band	Wakulla High School Marching Bar	nd	128	Excellent
2/9/2001	230	District	Chorus S&E	Wakulla High School		22	
2/13/2001	311	District	Band S&E	Wakulla High School		137	
2/17/2001	203	District	Jazz Band	Wakulla HS Jazz Ensemble		14	Excellent
3/2/2001	279	District	Chorus	Wakulla HS Ladies Chorus		35	NS
3/2/2001	279	District	Chorus	Wakulla HS Vocal 22		19	Excellent
3/2/2001	279	District	Chorus	Wakulla HS Sinfonia Chorus		21	Excellent
3/10/2001	254	District	Concert Band	Wakulla HS Concert Band 1		53	Excellent
3/10/2001	254	District	Concert Band	Wakulla HS Concert Band 2		34	Good
4/11/2001	335	State	Band S&E	Wakulla High School		2	
5/12/2001	354	State	Chorus S&E	Wakulla High School		5	
					Band Total:	368	
					Chorus Total:	102	
				S	CHOOL TOTAL:	470	

School 6	50081	Schoo	Name: Wakul	la Middle School	Populati	on:	654
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Partie	cipants	Overall Assessment
2/13/2001	311	District	Band S&E	Wakulla Middle School		20	
3/2/2001	279	District	Chorus	Wakulla MS Mixed Chorus		35	NS
3/10/2001	254	District	Concert Band	Wakulla MS Concert Band		35	Excellent
					Band Total:	55	
					Chorus Total:	35	
					SCHOOL TOTAL:	90	
WAKULLA C	WAKULLA COUNTY TOTALS				Band Total:	475	
					Chorus Total:	137	
					COUNTY TOTAL:	612	

## WALTON

School 6	60101	School	Name:	Paxton	Middle/High School	Ро	pulation:	602
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Orga	anization	Performing Organization		# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/10/2001	191	District	Band S&	έE	Paxton High School		30	
3/31/2001	252	District	Concert	Band	Paxton MS Concert Band		28	CO
						Band Tota	l: 58	
						SCHOOL TOTAL	.: 58	
School 6	61110	School	Name:	Seaside	Neighborhood School	Ро	pulation:	90
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Orga	anization	Performing Organization		# of Participants	Overall Assessment
2/8/2001	229	District	Chorus S	S&E	Seaside Neighborhood School		1	
3/8/2001	278	District	Chorus		Seaside Neighborhood School	Concert Choir	18	Superior
3/16/2001	253	District	Concert	Band	Seaside Neighborhood School		38	co
						Band Tota		
						Chorus Tota		
						SCHOOL TOTAL		
School 6	60201	School	Name:	Walton	Middle School	Po	pulation:	697
Assessment Date	ID	District/State	Type of Orga	anization	Performing Organization		# of Participants	
2/8/2001	229	District	Chorus S		Walton Middle School		80	
2/10/2001	191	District	Band S8		Walton Middle School		25	
3/8/2001	278	District	Chorus	-	Walton MS Mixed Chorus		24	Excellent
3/8/2001	278	District	Chorus		Walton MS Treble Chorus		37	Excellent
3/8/2001	278	District	Chorus		Walton MS 6th Grade Chorus		21	Excellent
3/31/2001	252	District	Concert	Band	Walton MS Concert Band		33	Good
5/51/2001	252	DISTICT	CONCER	Danu	Walton Wo Concert Band	Band Tota		900u
						Chorus Tota		
						SCHOOL TOTAL	.: 220	
School 6	60271	School	Name:	Walton	Senior High School	Ро	pulation:	669
Assessment Date		District/State	Type of Orga		Performing Organization			Overall Assessment
10/28/2000	119	District	Marching	-	Walton Senior High School Mar	ching Band	46	Superior
2/8/2001	229	District	Chorus S	S&E	Walton Senior High School		6	
2/10/2001	191	District	Band S&	έE	Walton Senior High School		25	
3/16/2001	253	District	Concert	Band	Walton Senior HS Concert Band	b	34	Good
						Band Tota	l: 105	
						Chorus Tota	l: 6	
						SCHOOL TOTAL	.: 111	
WALTON CO	DUNTY T	OTALS				Band Tota	l: 259	
						Chorus Tota	l: 187	
						COUNTY TOTAL	.: 446	

# WASHINGTON

School 670021	School Name: Chiple	ey High School	Population	n: 569		
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participa	ants Overall Assessment		
10/28/2000 119	District Marching Band	Chipley High School Marching Band		42 Superior		
2/10/2001 191	District Band S&E	Chipley High School		20		
3/16/2001 253	District Concert Band	Chipley High School Concert Band		36 Superior		
4/11/2001 335	State Band S&E	Chipley High School		7		
			Band Total: 1	05		
		SCHO	OOL TOTAL: 1	05		
School 670101	School Name: Roul	nac Middle School	Populatio	n: 454		
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of Organization	Performing Organization	<ul> <li># of Participa</li> </ul>	ants Overall Assessment		
2/10/2001 191	District Band S&E	Roulhac Middle School		28		
3/16/2001 253	District Concert Band	Roulhac MS Concert Band		53 Excellent		
			Band Total:	81		
		SCHO	OOL TOTAL:	81		
School 670051	School Name: Verno	on High School	Populatio	n: 363		
Assessment Date ID	District/State Type of Organization	Performing Organization	# of Participa	ants Overall Assessment		
10/28/2000 119	District Marching Band	Vernon High School Marching Band		29 Excellent		
2/10/2001 191	District Band S&E	Vernon High School		28		
3/16/2001 253	District Concert Band	Vernon HS Concert Band		25 CO		
			Band Total:	82		
		SCHO		82		
WASHINGTON COUL	WASHINGTON COUNTY TOTALS Band Total: 268					
		COUI	NTY TOTAL: 2	68		



# 2000-01 State Music Performance

# **Assessment Report**

